

Table Of Contents

Introductio	on	
Clinics		43
	Avenal	
	Caruthers	43
	Chowchilla	43
	Clovis	44
	Coalinga	44
	Coarsegold	45
	Corcoran	45
	Dinuba	46
	Firebaugh	47
	Fowler	47
	Fresno	47
	Hanford	54
	Huron	55
	Kerman	55
	Kettleman City	56
	Kingsburg	56
	Lemoore	56
	Madera	57
	Mendota	59
	North Fork	59
	Oakhurst	59
	Orange Cove	59
	Parlier	59
	Prather	60
	Reedley	60
	Riverdale	61
	San Joaquin	62
	Sanger	62
	Selma	
	Squaw Valley	63
	Stratford	63
	Tranquillity	63
Primary Ca	Care Physicians	67
	Avenal	
	Caruthers	
	Chowchilla	
	Clovis	
	Coalinga	
	Corcoran	
	J 0. 00. 0	

	Dinuba	72
	Firebaugh	75
	Fowler	75
	Fresno	76
	Hanford	104
	Huron	107
	Kerman	108
	Kingsburg	110
	Lemoore	110
	Madera	111
	Mendota	115
	North Fork	116
	Oakhurst	116
	Orange Cove	117
	Parlier	117
	Prather	119
	Reedley	119
	Riverdale	121
	San Joaquin	121
	Sanger	122
	Selma	124
	Squaw Valley	126
	Stratford	126
	Tranquillity	126
Obstetric	s and Gynecology Providers	129
	Clovis	
	Dinuba	
	Fresno	
	Hanford	
	Kingsburg	
	Lemoore	
	Madera	
	Reedley	
e i e i e i e	•	
specialis	St	
	Avenal	
	Chaushilla	
	Chowchilla	
	Clovis	
	Coalinga	
	Corcoran	
	Dinuba	211

	Dos Palos	214
	Firebaugh	214
	Fowler	215
	Fresno	223
	Hanford	465
	Huron	489
	Kerman	489
	Kingsburg	491
	Lemoore	493
	Madera	493
	Mendota	606
		606
	Orange Cove	607
		607
	•	808
	Riverdale	612
	•	612
	_	613
	Selma	616
Hospitals		629
Jrgent Care	Facilities	633
Skilled Nursi	ing Facilities	639
acilities		645
Other Service	es Providers	667
/ision		693
Acupuncture	Providers	721
Mental Healt	th Providers	725
Drovidor Ind	ov.	0.40

Introduction

Choosing your primary care physician (PCP)

When you enroll with CalViva Health, you will select a primary care physician (PCP); a PCP is a doctor who will be your personal doctor. Your PCP may be a family practice, general practice, internal medicine, obstetrics and gynecology (OB/GYN), or pediatrics (for your children) physician. You may want to have one doctor who will see your whole family, or you may want to have one doctor for you and a different doctor for your children.

Your PCP will be the doctor you will see when you are sick; he or she will refer you to a specialist and coordinate your health care whenever you need it. You must always see your PCP each time you need medical treatment unless it is an emergency. You do not need to get a referral from your PCP to visit your eye doctor for a regular examination, for a family planning visit, for care during pregnancy, or to access a nurse midwife.

If you are a female member, you may choose to see an OB/GYN for routine examinations and prenatal care. You do not need a referral from your PCP, but you may ask him or her to recommend the name of an OB/GYN for you. There is also a listing of these providers in the section of your directory titled "OB/GYN Providers." The OB/GYN you choose must be a CalViva Health provider and belong to the same medical group as your PCP.

All eligible Native Americans have the right to access medical services through Indian Health Service facilities. You do not need a referral from your PCP. The health plan will reimburse the facilities for covered services.

Some hospitals and other providers do not provide one or more of the following services that may be covered under this health plan and which members might need: family planning; contraceptive services, including emergency contraception; sterilization, including tubal ligation at the time of labor and delivery; infertility treatments; or abortion. Call your doctor or clinic, or call the CalViva Health Member Services Department at 1-888-893-1569 to ensure that you can obtain the health care services that you need.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, go to http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form or contact our Member Services Department at 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). You can also contact us by mail.

Send your complaint to:
CalViva Health
Appeals and Grievance Department
P.O. Box 10348
Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348
1-888-893-1569 (TTY/TDD 711)

Fax: 1-877-831-6019

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 7

PCP Specialty Chart

Doctor specialty	Who will he or she see?
Family practice	Your whole family
General practice	Your whole family
Internal medicine	Adults only (age 18 and older)
OB/GYN	Women only (age 18 and older)
Pediatrician	Children only (age 18 and younger)

The chart above will help you learn what each specialty (type of PCP) means, so you can choose the best doctor for you and your family.

Once you have an idea about the type of doctor you want as a PCP for yourself and your family, you'll need to select who that doctor will be.

Health Care Options (HCO) should have sent you a packet with information on your option to request a personalized countywide provider directory (PCW). Use the PCW, or the CalViva Health Provider Directory, to review and select a primary care doctor. Once you've done this, fill out the Medi-Cal Choice Form (also sent in the packet) with the name of the doctor you chose.

- · Look for the city where you live.
- Pick a doctor for you and your family.
- Write the doctor ID (identification) number or the name of the doctor(s) you choose for you and your family on the Medi-Cal Choice Form.
- **Sign** your name on the Medi-Cal Choice Form.
- Check to make sure you filled out the Medi-Cal Choice Form completely.
- Mail your completed Medi-Cal Choice Form in the self-addressed, stamped envelope included with your packet.

Member Identification Card

When you become a member of CalViva Health, you will receive a member identification card. You will need to show this card each time you see your doctor, use the emergency room, or see your eye doctor. Keep this card with you at all times.

Your Prescription Rx Medication

Your Medi-Cal prescriptions will be covered through Medi-Cal Rx instead of CalViva Health.

If you have questions about this or want to find a pharmacy near you, call the Medi-Cal Rx Call Center Line at 1-800-977-2273. Or, visit www.Medi-CalRx.dhcs.ca.gov.

Always bring your CalViva Health ID card and your Medi-Cal Benefits Identification Card (BIC), when you go to the pharmacy. These cards will help the pharmacist look up your information and provide your medications.

24-hour Member Services Department

CalViva Health has a Member Services
Department for you to call if you ever have
any questions about your health plan, want
to change your doctor, or have a complaint
about your doctor or the plan. The Member
Services Department is open 24 hours, every
day, including weekends and holidays. A
friendly representative is always available
for you whenever you need help. Member
Services is your link to CalViva Health's Nurse
Triage Department.

If you try to call your doctor on the weekend or after office hours because you are sick, and cannot reach him/her, please call our Member Services Department, and a representative will connect you with a nurse who will be able to help you and answer your questions.

Remember: If you have a life-threatening emergency, call 911 for emergency help or go immediately to the closest emergency room. To talk to a Member Services representative, call 1-888-893-1569. This is a free call for you to make, and you can talk to someone 24 hours a day, every day. The Member Services Department phone number is also on the back of your CalViva Health member identification card.

Thank you for becoming a member of CalViva Health. We look forward to serving your health care needs.

(continued)

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 9

Accessibility Information

Below is information used in the provider directory to indicate accessibility at a provider office or building site. This information is not a promise that every doctor will always have the access that you may need for a disability.

You should call the doctor's office to talk about your access needs for your disability.



ACCESSIBILITY REQUIREMENTS:

Basic: Facility represents all applicable accessibility requirements, excluding "T".

Limited: Facility is missing one or more of the accessibility requirements, excluding "T".

Indicator	Definition	Criteria
P	Parking	Parking spaces, including van-accessible space(s), are accessible. Pathways have curb ramps between the parking lot, office and at drop-off locations.
ЕВ	Exterior building	Curb ramps and other ramps to the building are wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter user. Handrails are provided on both sides of the ramp. Doors open wide enough to let a wheelchair or scooter user enter and have handles that are easy to use.
IB	Interior building	Doors open wide enough to let a wheelchair or scooter user enter and have handles that are easy to use. Interior ramps are wide enough and have handrails. Stairs, if present, have handrails. If there is an elevator, it is available for public/patient use at all times the building is open. The elevator has easy to hear sounds and Braille buttons within reach. The elevator has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter user to turn around. If there is a platform lift, it can be used without help.
R	Restroom	The restroom is accessible, and the doors are wide enough to accommodate a wheelchair or scooter and are easy to open. The restroom has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around and close the door. There are grab bars which allow easy transfer from wheelchair to toilet. The sink is easy to get to, and the faucets, soap and toilet paper are easy to reach and use.
PD	Patient diagnostic and treatment use	Patients are able to access and use testing and treatment areas, and equipment.
PA	Participant areas	Members can get to and use all common areas and equipment with or without help.
E	Exam room	The entrance to the exam room is accessible, with a clear path. The doors open wide enough to accommodate a wheelchair or scooter and are easy to open. The exam room has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around.
Т	Exam table/scale	The exam table moves up and down, and the scale is accessible with handrails to assist people with wheelchairs and scooters. The weight scale is able to accommodate a wheelchair. OR Patients can get on or off medical equipment with or without help.

Clinic Information

Below is information used in the provider directory to indicate different types of clinics.

Indicator	Definition
CC	Community Clinic
coo	County-Owned and/or Operated Clinic
FQHC	Federally Qualified Health Center
MXCL	Mixed Specialty Clinic
RHC	Rural Health Clinic
TIHC	Tribal/Indian Health Clinic

- Did you find something you think might be wrong in our provider directory? Please let us know so we can fix it.
 - Call us at 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).
 - Email us at directoryrequest@CalVivaHealth.org.
- You have the right to get full and equal access to health care services covered by your health plan. This is also true if you have a disability, according to the following laws:
 - The Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.
 - Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973.

- You can ask for someone to help you talk with your doctor in your language. This is an interpreter.
 - To ask for an interpreter at no cost to you, please call Member Services at 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Please have your member ID number when you call. You must call at least three days before your doctor visit to have an interpreter there with you on the day of your doctor visit. For sign language services, please call five days before your doctor visit.

Timely Access to Care

The amount of time prior to a visit may depend on your health issue. And, the type of care you need.

You might be able to wait a little longer if it won't harm your health. You may want to set up routine care whether you just got Medi-Cal coverage or you were covered and have transferred to a new doctor. It's important for your doctor to get to know you. If you already have a doctor, you can remind your doctor of concerns.

Wait times for your appointment

Visit type	Wait time
Provider Appointment Availability	
Urgent care visit with a doctor	Within 48 hours of request
Urgent care visit with specialist	Within 96 hours of request
Non-urgent appointment with a doctor	Within 10 business days of request
Non-urgent care appointment with a specialist	Within 15 business days of request
First prenatal visit ¹	Within 2 weeks of request
Well-child visit ²	Within 2 weeks of request
Preventive health check-up ²	Within 30 calendar days of request
Ancillary testing (such as labs, X-rays or therapy services that you cannot get in your doctor's office)	Within 15 business days of request

If you need help, call 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. We offer oral translation at no cost.

(continued)

¹First Prenatal Visits standards are specific to DHCS regulations.

²Health plan standard. Appointment scheduled through the provider for a preventive check-up will be dependent on the type of service, and a provider may recommend a different schedule depending on the need.

Visit type	Wait time	
Behavioral Health Appointment Access Standards (Applies to Behavioral Health providers only)		
Urgent care appointment with non-physician behavioral health care provider or behavioral health care physician (psychiatrist) that does not require prior authorization	Within 48 hours of request	
Urgent care appointment with non-physician behavioral health care provider or behavioral health care physician (psychiatrist) that requires prior authorization	Within 96 hours of request	
Non-urgent appointment with behavioral health care physician (psychiatrist)	Within 15 business days of request	
Non-urgent appointment with non-physician behavioral health care provider	Within 10 business days of request	
Non-urgent follow-up appointment with non-physician mental health care provider (NPMH)	Within 10 business days of request	
After-Hours		
After-hours doctor availability	Call back within 30 minutes of call	
After-hours emergency room (ER) instruction	Appropriate guidance	
Provider Office Phone Access		
Answer member calls (live or recorded)	Within 60 seconds	
Return member calls for non-urgent issues	Within one business day	
In-Office Wait Time		
In-office wait time for scheduled appointments (doctors and specialists)	Not to exceed 30 minutes	

Note: A business day is Monday through Friday. It does not include weekends or holidays. Language services can be coordinated with scheduled appointments for health care services so that an interpreter is available at the time of the appointment. If you need help making an appointment, call Member Services at 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 13

Notice of non-discrimination

Discrimination is against the law. CalViva Health follows State and Federal civil rights laws. CalViva Health does not unlawfully discriminate, exclude people or treat them differently because of sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, mental disability, physical disability, medical condition, genetic information, marital status, gender, gender identity or sexual orientation.

CalViva Health provides:

- Free aids and services to people with disabilities to help them communicate better, such as qualified sign language interpreters and written information in other formats (large print, audio, accessible electronic formats and other formats).
- Free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such as qualified interpreters and information written in other languages.

If you need these services, contact the CalViva Health 24 hours a day, 7 days a week by calling 1-888-893-1569. Or, if you cannot hear or speak well, please call (TTY/TDD 711) to use the California Relay Service. Upon request, this document can be made available to you in braille or accessible PDF, large print, audiocassette, or electronic form. To obtain a copy in one of these alternative formats, please call or write to: CalViva Health, 7625 N. Palm Ave., Suite #109, Fresno, CA 93711, 1-888-893-1569, California Relay 711.

HOW TO FILE A GRIEVANCE

If you believe that CalViva Health has failed to provide these services or unlawfully discriminated in another way on the basis of sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, mental disability, physical disability, medical condition, genetic information, marital status, gender, gender identity or sexual orientation, you can file a grievance with CalViva Health Member Services. You can file a grievance in writing, in person, or electronically:

- <u>By phone:</u> Contact us 24 hours a day, 7 days a week by calling 1-888-893-1569. Or, if you cannot hear or speak well, please call (TTY/TDD 711) to use the California Relay Service
- <u>In writing:</u> Fill out a complaint form or write a letter and send it to: CalViva Health Member Appeals and Grievances Department, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348. 1-888-893-1569 (TTY/TDD 711) Fax: 1-877-831-6019
- In person: Visit your doctor's office or CalViva Health and say you want to file a grievance.
- <u>Electronically</u>: Visit CalViva Health's website at <u>www.CalVivaHealth.org</u>.

OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS – CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES

You can also file a civil rights complaint with the California Department of Health Care Services, Office of Civil Rights by phone, in writing, or electronically:

• <u>By phone</u>: Call **916-440-7370**. If you cannot speak or hear well, please call **711** (Telecommunications Relay Services).

FLY051476EH00 (10/21)

- In writing: Fill out a complaint form or write a letter and send it to Deputy Director, Office of Civil Rights, Department of Health Care Services, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 997413, MS 0009, Sacramento, CA 95899-7413.
 - Complaint forms are available at http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language Access.aspx
- <u>Electronically</u>: Send an email to <u>CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov</u>

OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

If you believe you have been discriminated against because of race, color, national origin, age, disability or sex, you can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights by phone, in writing or electronically:

- By phone: Call **1-800-368-1019**. If you cannot speak or hear well, please call **TTY/TDD: 1-800-537-7697** or **711** to use the California Relay Service.
- <u>In writing</u>: Fill out a complaint form or send a letter to: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW, Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201 Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html
- <u>Electronically</u>: Visit the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf

English: If you, or someone you are helping, need language services, call Toll-Free 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Aids and services for people with disabilities, like documents in braille, accessible PDF and large print, are also available. These services are at no cost to you.

Arabic: إذا كنت أنت أو أي شخص تقوم بمساعدته، بحاجة إلى المساعدة في الحصول على الخدمات اللغوية، فاتصل بالرقم المجاني (TTY: 711) 988-898-1. المساعدات والخدمات للأشخاص ذوي الإعاقة، مثل المستندات بطريقة برايل، والملفات المنقولة (PDF) التي يمكن الوصول إليها، والطباعة الكبيرة، متوفرة أيضا. تتوفر هذه الخدمات بدون تكلفة بالنسبة لك.

Armenian: Եթե դուք կամ որևէ մեկը, ում դուք օգնում եք, ունեն լեզվական օգնության կարիք, զանգահարեք անվձար 1-888-893-1569 (TTY` 711) հեռախոսահամարով։ Հաշմանդամություն ունեցող մարդկանց համար հասանելի են օգնություն և ծառայություններ, ինչպես օրինակ բրեյլով փաստաթղթեր, մատչելի PDF և մեծ տպագրությամբ փաստաթղթեր։ Այս ծառայությունները ձեզ համար անվձար են։

Cambodian: ប្រសិនបើអ្នក ឬនរណាម្នាក់ដែលអ្នកកំពុងជួយ ត្រូវការសេវាផ្នែកភាសា សូមទូរសព្ទទៅ លេខទូរសព្ទដោយគិតថ្លៃ 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) ។ ជំនួយ និងសេវាកម្មផ្សេងៗសម្រាប់មនុស្ស ពិការ ដូចជា ឯកស្ទារជាអក្សរសម្រាប់មនុស្សពិការ PDF ដែលអាចប្រើសម្រាប់មនុស្សពិការ និងឯក សារព្រីនអក្សរធំៗ ក៏ត្រូវបានផ្ដល់ជូនផងដែរ។ សេវាកម្មទាំងនេះមិនមានគិតតម្លៃសម្រាប់អ្នកទេ។

Chinese: 如果您或您正在幫助的其他人需要協助語言服務,請撥打免費電話 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711)。另外,還為殘疾人士提供輔助和服務,例如點字版、易於讀取的 PDF 和大字版文件。這些服務對您免費提供。

Farsi: اگر شما یا هر فرد دیگری که به او کمک میکنید نیاز به خدمات زبانی دارد، با شمارهٔ رایگان (TTY: 711) و888-893-1569 تماس بگیرید. کمکها و خدماتی مانند مدارک با خط بریل، چاپ درشت و PDF دسترسپذیر نیز برای معلولان قابل عرضه است. این خدمات هزینه ای برای شما نخواهد داشت.

Hindi: यदि आपको, या जिसकी आप मदद कर रहे हैं उसे, भाषा सेवाएँ चाहिए, तो इस टॉल फ्री नंबर पर कॉल करें 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711)। विकलांग लोगों के लिए सहायता और सेवाएं, जैसे ब्रेले लिपि में दस्तावेज़, सुलभ PDF और बड़े प्रिंट वाले दस्तावेज़, भी उपलब्ध हैं। ये सेवाएँ आपके लिए मुफ्त उपलब्ध हैं।

Hmong: Yog hais tias koj, los sis ib tus neeg twg uas koj tab tom pab nws, xav tau cov kev pab cuam txhais lus, hu rau Tus Xov Tooj Hu Dawb 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Tsis tas li ntawd, peb kuj tseem muaj cov khoom siv pab thiab cov kev pab cuam rau cov neeg xiam oob qhab tib si, xws li cov ntaub ntawv su uas cov neeg tsis pom kev siv tau, cov ntaub ntawv PDF uas tuaj yeem nkag cuag tau yooj yim thiab cov ntaub ntawv luam tawm uas pom tus niam ntawv loj. Cov kev pab cuam no yog muaj pab yam tsis xam nqi dab tsi rau koj them li.

Japanese: ご自身またはご自身がサポートしている方が言語サービスを必要とする場合は、トールフリーダイアル 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) にお問い合わせください。 点字、アクセシブル PDF、大活字など、障がいのある方のための補助・サービスもご用意しています。これらのサービスは無料で提供されています。

Korean: 귀하 또는 귀하가 도와주고 있는 분이 언어 서비스가 필요하시면무료 전화 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711)번으로 연락해 주십시오. 장애가 있는 분들에게 보조 자료 및 서비스(예: 점자, 액세스 가능한 PDF 및 대형 활자 인쇄본)도 제공됩니다. 이 서비스는 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다.

Laotian: ຖ້າທ່ານ, ຫຼື ບຸກຄົນໃດໜຶ່ງທີ່ທ່ານກຳລັງຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອ, ຕ້ອງການບໍລິການແປພາສາ, ໂທຫາເບີໂທຟຣີ 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). ນອກນັ້ນ, ພວກເຮົາຍັງມີອຸປະກອນຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອ ແລະ ການບໍລິການສຳລັບຄິນ ພິການອີກດ້ວຍ, ເຊັ່ນ ເອກະສານແບບບຣາແລ (braille) ສຳລັບຄິນຕາບອດ, ເອກະສານ PDF ທີ່ສາມາດເຂົ້າເຖິງ ໄດ້ສະດວກ ແລະ ເອກະສານພິມຂະໜາດໃຫຍ່. ການບໍລິການເຫຼົ່ານີ້ແມ່ນມີໄວ້ຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອທ່ານໂດຍບໍ່ໄດ້ເສຍຄ່າໃດໆ.

Mien: Da'faanh Meih, Fai Heuc Meih Haih Tengx, Oix help Janx-kaeqv waac gong, Heuc Bieqcll-Free 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Jomc Caux gong Bun Yangh mienh Caux mv fungc, Oix dimc in braille, dongh eix PDF Caux Bunh Fiev, Haih yaac kungx nyei. Deix gong Haih buatc Yietc liuz maiv jaax-zinh Bieqc Meih.

Punjabi: ਜੇ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ, ਜਾਂ ਜਿਸ ਦੀ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਮਦਦ ਕਰ ਰਹੇ ਹੋ, ਨੂੰ ਭਾਸ਼ਾ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ ਦੀ ਜ਼ਰੂਰਤ ਹੈ, ਤਾਂ 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) 'ਤੇ ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ। ਅਪਾਹਜ ਲੋਕਾਂ ਲਈ ਸਹਾਇਤਾ ਅਤੇ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ, ਜਿਵੇਂ ਕਿ ਬ੍ਰੇਲ ਵਿੱਚ ਦਸਤਾਵੇਜ਼, ਪਹੁੰਚਯੋਗ PDF ਅਤੇ ਵੱਡੇ ਪ੍ਰਿੰਟ, ਵੀ ਉਪਲਬਧ ਹਨ। ਇਹ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ ਤੁਹਾਡੇ ਲਈ ਮੁਫ਼ਤ ਹਨ।

Russian: Если вам или человеку, которому вы помогаете, необходимы услуги перевода, звоните на бесплатную линию 1-888-893-1569 (ТТҮ: 711). Кроме того, мы предоставляем материалы и услуги для людей с ограниченными возможностями, например документы в специальном формате PDF, напечатанные крупным шрифтом или шрифтом Брайля. Эти услуги предоставляются бесплатно.

Spanish: Si usted o la persona a quien ayuda necesita servicios de idiomas, comuníquese al número gratuito 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). También hay herramientas y servicios disponibles para personas con discapacidad, como documentos en braille, en letra grande y en archivos PDF accesibles. Estos servicios no tienen ningún costo para usted.

Tagalog: Kung ikaw o ang taong tinutulungan mo ay kailangan ng tulong sa mga serbisyo sa wika, tumawag nang Walang Bayad sa 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Makakakuha rin ng mga tulong at serbisyo para sa mga taong may mga kapansanan, tulad ng mga dokumentong nasa braille, naa-access na PDF at malaking print. Wala kang babayaran para sa mga serbisyong ito.

Thai: หากคุณหรือคนที่คุณช่วยเหลือ ต้องการบริการด้านภาษา โทรแบบไม่เสียค่าธรรมเนียม บริการ 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) นอกจากนี้ยังมีความช่วยเหลือและบริการสาหรับผู้ทุพพลภาพ เช่น เอกสารอักษรเบรลล์, PDF ที่เข้าถึงได้, และเอกสารที่พิมพ์ขนาดใหญ่ บริการเหล่านี้ไม่มี ค่าใช้จ่ายสาหรับคุณ

Ukrainian: Якщо вам або людині, якій ви допомагаєте, потрібні послуги перекладу, телефонуйте на безкоштовну лінію 1-888-893-1569 (ТТҮ: 711). Ми також надаємо матеріали та послуги для людей з обмеженими можливостями, як-от документи в спеціальному форматі PDF, надруковані великим шрифтом чи шрифтом Брайля. Ці послуги для вас безкоштовні.

Vietnamese: Nếu quý vị hoặc ai đó mà quý vị đang giúp đỡ cần dịch vụ ngôn ngữ, hãy gọi Số miễn phí 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Chúng tôi cũng có sẵn các trợ giúp và dịch vụ dành cho người khuyết tật, như tài liệu dạng chữ nổi braille, bản in khổ lớn và PDF có thể tiếp cận được. Quý vị được nhận các dịch vụ này miễn phí.

Ncauj Lus Qhia

Kev xaiv koj tus thawj kws khomob (PCP)

Thaum koj tso npe nrog CalViva Health, koj xaiv thawj tus kws khomob (PCP); ib tug kws PCP yog ib tug kws kho mob uas yuav yog koj tus kheej tus kws kho mob. Tej zaum koj tus kws PCP yuav yog koj tsev neeg ib tug kws kho mob, kws tshuaj kho mob hauv nruab nrog cev, cov kws pab yug menyuam mos thiab kws kho kab mob poj niam (OB/GYN), los sis cov kws kho mob menyuam yaus (rau koj cov menyuam). Koj yuav tsum muaj ib tug kws kho mob uas yog tus yuav los saib xyuas tag nrho koj tsev neeg, los sis koj yuav tsum muaj ib tug kws kho mob rau koj thiab ib tug kws kho mob sib txawv rau koj cov menyuam.

Koj tus kws PCP yuav yog tus kws kho mob uas koj yuav mus ntsib thaum koj muaj mob; nws yuav xa koj mus kho rau tom ib tug kws kho mob tshwj xeeb thiab pab koj saib xyuas raws li qhov koj xav tau. Koj yuav tsum mus ntsib koj tus kws PCP txhua zaus uas koj xav kho mob, tshwj tsis yog kis mob xwm txheej ceev. Koj tsis yuav tau daim ntawv xa los ntawm koj tus kws PCP thiaj li mus ntsib koj tus kws kuaj qhov muag thaum muaj kuaj raws li caij nyoog, rau kis mus ntsib pab qhia txog kev npaj muaj menyuam sib, kev saib xyuas thaum cev xeeb menyuam, los sis mus ntsib ib tug kws pab yug menyuam mos.

Yog koj yog poj niam, koj tuaj yeem xaiv mus ntsib ib tug kws OB/GYN rau qhov mus kuaj raws caij nyoog thiab kev mus kuaj ua ntej yug menyuam. Koj tsis tas tau daim ntawv xa los ntawm koj tus kws PCP, tab sis koj yuav tau nug nws kom pab qhia lub npe tus kws OB/GYN rau koj. Muaj cov npe kws kho mob nyob hauv koj phau ntawv teev cov npe "Cov Kws Kho Mob OB/GYN." Tuus kws OB/GYN uas koj xaiv yuav tsum yog ib tug kws kho mob uas koom nrog CalViva Health thiab nce raws li tib pawg kws kho mob ntawm koj tus kws PCP.

Txhua Tus Neeg Keeb Kwm Meskas uas muaj cai raug pab kho mob los ntawm cov chaw kho mob Indian Health Service. Koj tsis tas yuav tau ib daim ntawv xa los ntawm koj tus kws PCP. Qhov kev npaj kho mob yuav them cov nqi saib xyuas mob nkeeg no rau cov chaw kuaj mob no.

Qee cov tsev kho mob thiab lwm cov kws kho mob yuav tsis pab saib xyuas mob nkeeg rau ib yam los sis ntau yam uas raug pab them ngi raws li ghov kev npaj kho mob no, thiab cov tswv cuab uas xav tau kev pab txog: kev npaj muaj menyuam sib; kev pab qhia txog kev caiv kom txob muaj menyuam, suav txog kev tswj xyuas kom txob muaj menyuam rau kis huam yuaj lawm; kev zam, suav txog kev khis txoj hlab zaus qe thaum lub sijhawm phais tus menyuam mos tawm; kev kho kom txob muaj menyuam; los sis kev muab tus menyuam mos tawm. Hu rau koj tus kws kho mob los sis lub chaw kuaj mob, los sis hu rau CalViva Health Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab rau ntawm 1-888-893-1569 koj thiaj li tau txais kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg raws li qhov koj xav tau.

(tauj ntxiv mus)

Yog koj xav tias cov ntaub ntawv no sau tsis raug, tshuav ib txhias, lossis muaj cov ntaub ntawv txawv, koj tuaj yeem foob hais qhov tsis txaus siab tau. Xav foob hais ib qho tsis txaus siab, mus rau ntawm http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ los sis hu rau Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab rau ntawm 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).

Koj kuj tuaj yeem xa ntawv mus tau.

Xa koj daim ntawv hais qhov tsis txaus siab mus rau:

CalViva Health

Attn.: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5 21281 Burbank Blvd.

Woodland Hills, CA 91367

PCP Daim Ntawv Qhia Txog Yam Tshwj Xeeb

Kws kho mob tshwj xeeb	Nws yuav mus ntsib leej twg?
Tsev neeg tus kws saib xyuas mob nkeeg	Tag nrho koj tsev neeg
Tus kws saib xyuas mob nkeeg thuaj pais	Tag nrho koj tsev neeg
Tus kws muab tshuaj kho mob rau sab hauv lub cev	Tsuas yog cov neeg loj xwb (hnub nyoog 18 xyoo thiab siab dua)
OB/GYN	Tsuas yog cov poj niam xwb (hnub nyoog 18 xyoo thiab siab dua)
Kws khomob menyuam yaus	Tsuas yog cov menyuam yaus xwb (hnub nyoog 18 xyoo thiab qis dua)

Daim phiaj ziam saum toj no yuav pab kom koj tau paub txog tias tej ywb yam kev tshwj xeeb (hom PCP) yog txhais tau li cas, kom koj tuaj yeem xaiv tus kws kho mob zoo tshaj plaws rau koj thiab koj tsev neeg.

Thaum koj xav tawm txog hom kws kho mob uas koj xav tau los ua tus PCP rau koj tus kheej thiab koj tsev neeg lawm, ces koj yuav tsum xaiv tus yuav los ua tus kws kho mob ntawd.

Health Care Options (HCO) yuav tsum tau xa ib pob ntawv tuaj rau koj nrog cov ntaub ntawv hais txog koj txoj kev xaiv los thov daim ntawv teev cov npe kws kho mob thoob plaws lub nroog uas haum rau tus kheej (PCW). Siv PCW, los sis CalViva Health Phau Ntawv Teev Cov Npe Kws Kho Mob, los mus saib thiab xaiv tus kws kho mob xub thawj. Thaum koj ua qhov no tiav lawm, ces sau Daim Foos Xaiv Medi-Cal (uas kuj yog xa tuaj nrog hauv pob ntawv) nrog lub npe ntawm tus kws kho mob uas koj xaiv.

- Saib mus rau lub nroog uas koj nyob.
- Xaiv ib tug kws kho mob rau koj thiab koj tsev neeg.

- Sau tus kws kho mob tus nab npawb ID (daim ntawv txheeb qhia tus kheej) los sis yog lub npe ntawm tus kws kho mob uas koj xaiv rau koj thiab koj tsev neeg rau hauv Daim Foos Xaiv Medi-Cal.
- Kos koj lub npe rau Daim Foos Xaiv Medi-Cal.
- Tshuaj xyuas kom ntseeg tau tias koj yeej sau Daim Foos Xaiv Medi-Cal txhij txhua lawm.
- Xa koj Daim Foos Xaiv Medi-Cal uas sau tiav lawm uas yog muab tso rau hauv lub hnab ntim ntawv uas yeej muaj chaw nyob thiab lo daim thwj xa ntawv rau lawm uas muaj nyob hauv koj pob ntawv.

Tswv Cuab Daim Npav

Thaum koj dhau los ua ib tug tswv cuab ntawm CalViva Health, koj yuav tau txais ib daim npav tswv cuab. Koj yuav tsum tau qhia daim npav no txhua zaus koj mus ntsib kws kho mob, siv chav kho mob xwm txheej kub ntxhov, lossis mus cuag koj tus kws kho qhov muag. Khaws daim npav no nrog koj txhua lub sijhawm.

Koj Cov Tshuaj Rx Raws Li Hauv Daim Ntawv Sau Qhia Yuav Tshuaj

Koj cov ntawv sau qhia yuav tshuaj ntawm Medi-Cal yuav tau txais kev pab them nqi duav (roos) los ntawm Medi-Cal Rx tsis yog los ntawm CalViva Health lawm.

Yog hais tias koj muaj lus nug hais txog qhov no los sis xav tshawb nrhiav ib lub khw muag tshuaj uas nyob ze rau ntawm koj, hu rau Medi-Cal Rx Lub Chaw Hu Xov Tooj Thov Kev Pab Tus Xov Tooj (Call Center Line) ntawm 1-800-977-2273. Los sis, mus saib tau rau ntawm www.Medi-CalRx.dhcs.ca.gov.

Nco ntsoov nqa koj daim npav ID ntawm CalViva Health thiab koj daim Npav Kev Cim Thawj Txog Cov Txiaj Ntsig (Benefits Identification Card, BIC) Ntawm Medi-Cal txhua zaus, thaum koj mus rau ntawm lub khw muag tshuaj ntawd. Cov npav no yuav pab tus kws muab tshuaj kom nws tshawb nrhiav tau koj cov ntaub ntawv thiab muab koj cov tshuaj rau koj.

Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab 24-teev

CalViva Health muaj ib Lub Chaw Pab Cuam
Tswv Cuab rau koj hu xov tooj mus nug tau yog
koj muaj lus nug dab tsi txog koj qhov kev npaj
kho mob, koj xav hloov koj tus kws kho mob,
los sis koj muaj ib qho tsis txaus siab rau koj tus
kws kho mob los sis qhov kev npaj kho mob.
Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab qhib 24 teev,
txhua hnub, suav txog cov hnub qab asthiv
thiab cov hnub so. Ib tug neeg sawv cev yeej
khoom los pab raws li qhov koj xav tau.

Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab yog koj lub chaw koom nrog CalViva Health's Nurse Triage Department. Yog tias koj xav hu rau koj tus kws kho mob thaum hnub weekend lossis tom qab lawj haujlwm vim yog koj muaj mmob, thiab tsis tuaj yeem tiv toj rau nws, thov hu rau peb Lub Chaw Haujlwm Pab Cuam Tswvcuab, thiab tus neeg sawv cev yuav tiv toj rau koj nrog rau tus kws tu neeg mob uas yuav muaj peev xwm pab koj thiab teb koj cov lus nug.

Nco ntsoov: Yog koj muaj ib qho mob xwm txheej ceev cuam tshuam txog txoj sia, hu rau 911 thov kev pab xwm txheej ceev los sis mus rau hauv ib chav kho mob xwm txheej ceev uas nyob ze ntawm koj tshaj plaws.

Xav tham nrog ib tug neeg sawv cev ntawm Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab, hu rau 1-888-893-1569. Tus xov tooj no hu dawb xwb, thiab koj tuaj yeem tham nrog ib tug neeg tau txhua 24 teev hauv ib hnub, txhua hnub. Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab tus xov tooj kuj muaj nyob sab tom qab ntawm koj daim npav ntawm CalViva Health.

Ua tsaug uas koj yog ib tug tswv cuab ntawm CalViva Health. Peb npaj siab pab saib xyuas mob nkeeg raws li koj xav tau.

Cov Ntaub Ntawv Hais Txog

KEV TUAJ MUS LOS TAU

Nram qab no yog ib co lus qhia uas tau muab siv hauv phau ntawv teev cov neeg kho mob los qhia kom mus tau rau tom tus neeg kho mob lub chav ua haujlwm lossis qhov chaw ntawm lub tsev haujlwm. Cov ntaub ntawv no tsis yog yam cog lus tias txhua tus kws kho mob yuav tsum ib txwm los saib tau koj thaum koj muaj ib qho xiam oob qhab. Koj yuav tsum hu mus tham txog kev pab tuaj mus los rau kis muaj ib qho xiam oob

qhabnrog koj tus kws kho mob chav ua haujlwm.



YUAV TSUM MUAJ RAU KEV MUS SIV TAU:

Muaj Yam Yuav Tsum Muaj: Lub chaw kuaj mob muaj txhua yam siv tau tshwj tsis yog "T".

Muaj Yam Txwv: Lub chaw kuaj mob tsis muaj ib yam los sis ntau yam kev siv tau tshwj tsis yog "T".

Tus Qhia	Lub Ntsiab Lus	Yam Yuav Tsum Muaj
P	Chaw Nres Tsheb	Cov chaw nres tsheb, muaj xws li muaj cov chaw nres tsheb rau tsheb tub. Cov kev taug muaj qhov nce toj rau ntawm kem nres tsheb, thiab nyob rau ntawm cov chaw nqis tsheb.
ЕВ	Sab nrauv lub tsev loj	Cov curb (khawj) nce toj thiab lwm cov kev taug nce toj uas mus rau saum lub chaw haujlwm yeej dav txaus rau tus neeg uas siv lub rooj zaum muaj log lossis lub tsheb rooj zaum. Nws yeej muaj cov pas tuav uas nyob ob sab ntawm txoj kev taug nce toj. Cov qhov rooj yeej qhib dav txaus lub tsheb zaum muaj log los sis lub tsheb scooter nkag mus thiab muaj cov las tuav siv tau yooj yim.
IB	Sab hauv lub tsev loj	Cov qhov rooj yeej qhib dav txaus lub tsheb zaum muaj log los sis lub tsheb scooter nkag mus thiab muaj cov las tuav siv tau yooj yim. Cov kev taug nce toj uas nyob sab hauv lub tsev yeej dav txaus thiab muaj cov pas tuav. Cov ntaiv, yog tias muaj, yeej muaj cov pas tuav. Yog muaj ntaiv hluav taws xob, lub tsev yeej qhib rau sawd daws/tus neeg mob siv tau txhua lub sijhawm. Lub elevator (eslisvestaws) muaj suab uas yuav hnov tau yooj yim thiab yeej ncav cuag cov ntawv Braille (kev nyeem ntawv rau cov tsis pom kev). Lub elevator yeej dav txaus rau ib lub rooj zaum muaj log lossis lub tsheb rooj zaum tig rov qab. Yog tias nws muaj daim txiag tsa mus los, koj yuav siv tau uas tsis thas tos lwm tus pab.
R	Lub chav dej	Chav plob siv tau yooj yim thiab cov qhov rooj yeej dav txaus lub rooj zaum muaj log los sis lub tsheb scooter nkag mus los tau thiab qhib tau yooj yim. Lub chav dej yeej muaj chaw txaus rau ib lub rooj zaum muaj log lossis lub tsheb rooj zaum tig rov qab kom kaws tau lub qhov rooj. Nws yeej muaj cov pas uas yuav pab tau koj mus ntawm lub rooj zaum muaj log rau lub qhov viv. Lub dab dej siv tau yooj yim, thiab siv tau cov kais dej, ncav cuag cov tshuaj da dej thiab cov ntaub so qhuav tau yooj yim.

(tauj ntxiv mus)

Tus Qhia	Lub Ntsiab Lus	Yam Yuav Tsum Muaj
PD	Kev tshuaj ntsuam xyuas kab mob rau tus neeg mob thiab kev kho mob	Cov neeg mob tuaj yeem nkag mus los tau thiab siv cov kev ntsuas thiab kev kho mob, thiab yam khoom siv tau.
PA	Cov chaw ntawm cov neeg tuaj koom	Cov tswv cuab tuaj yeem tau txais thiab siv txhua cov chaw thiab yam khoom siv uas muaj los sis tsis muaj kev pab nrog.
E	Lub chav kuaj mob	Koj yeej mus tau ntawm lub qhov rooj nkag mus rau hauv lub chav kuaj mob yooj yeej, uas yuav tsis muaj dabtsi nyob ntawm txoj kev taug mus los. Cov qhov rooj yeej qhib dav txaus rau ib lub rooj zaum muaj log lossis ib lub tsheb rooj zaum thiab nws yeej qhib tau yooj yim. Lub chav kuaj mob yeej dav txaus rau ib lub rooj zaum muaj log lossis lub tsheb rooj zaum tig rov qab los tau.
Т	Lub rooj kuaj mob/teev luj	Lub rooj kuaj mob yeej txav siab txav qis tau, thiab tus teev luj yeej muaj tus tes tuav rau cov neeg zaum lub rooj zaum muaj log thiab caij cov tsheb scooters. Lub luj kev hnyav yeem haum txaus ib lub rooj zaum muaj log. LOSSIS Cov neeg mob tuaj yeem tau txais yam khoom siv pab nce tsheb los sis nqis tsheb yam muaj los sis tsis muaj kev pab.

Volume 4, 2024

Cov Ntaub Ntawv

NTAWM LUB CHAW KUAJ MOB

Hauv qab no yog cov ntaub ntawv raug siv rau hauv phau ntawv teev cov npe kws kho mob uas qhia txog hom chaw kuaj mob sib txawv.

Tus Qhia	Lub Ntsiab Lus
СС	Lub Chaw Kuaj Mob Hauv Lub Zos (Community Clinic)
C00	Lub Chaw Kuaj Mob Lub Nroog Ua Tswv thiab/lossis Tau Ua Haujlwm Saib Xyuas
FQHC	Lub Chaw Saib Xyuas Kev Noj Qab Haus Huv Kom Tau Zoo Ntawm Tsoomfwv (Federally Qualified Health Center)
MXCL	Lub Chaw Kuaj Mob Tshwj Xeeb Ntau Yam Ua Ke (Mixed Specialty Clinic)
RHC	Lub Chaw Kuaj Mob Sab Deb Nroog (Rural Health Clinic)
тінс	Lub Chaw Kuaj Mob Hais Neeg Tsawg/Haiv Neeg Isdia (Tribal/ Indian Health Clinic)

- Koj puas xam pom qee yam uas koj xav tias yuav tsis raug rau hauv peb phau ntawv teev cov npe kws kho mob? Thov qhia rau peb paub thiaj li pab kho tau.
 - Hu rau peb ntawm 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).
 - Email rau peb ntawm directoryrequest@CalVivaHealth.org.
- Koj muaj cai tau txais kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg txhua yam raws li qhov rau pab them nqi hauv koj qhov kev npaj kho mob. Tej no yeej muaj tseeb yog koj muaj ib qho xiam oob qhab, raws li cov cai lij choj nram qab no:
 - Meskas Txoj Cai Neeg Xiam Oob Qhab xyoo 1990.
 - Tshooj 504 ntawm Txoj Cai Kho Kom Rov Qab Zoo Los xyoo 1973.
- Koj tuaj yeem hais ib tug neeg pab koj tham nrog koj tus kws kho mob ua koj hom lus. Nov yog ib tug kws txhais lus.
 - Xav thov ib tug kws txhais lus peb dawb, thov hu rau Lub Chaw Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab rau ntawm 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Thov nqa koj tus nab npawb tswv cuab ID haum koj hu xov tooj mus. Koj yuav tsum hu xov tooj mus tsawg kawg yog peb hnub ua ntej yuav mus ntsib koj tus kws kho mob thiaj muaj ib tug kws txhais lus rau koj thaum hnub koj mus ntsib koj tus kws kho mob. Yog xav tau kws piav tes, thov hu xov tooj mus tsib hnub ua ntej koj yuav mus ntsib koj tus kws kho mob.

Kev Nkag Mus Rau Kev Saib Xyuas Yam Ncav Sij Hawm

Lub sij hawm ua ntej yuav tau ntsib kws kho mob yuav nce rau ntawm koj qhov teeb meem fab kev noj qab haus huv. Thiab, hom kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg uas koj xav tau. Tej zaum koj yuav tau tos ntev me ntsis yog tias yuav tsis ua rau muaj kev pheej hmoo rau koj txoj kev noj qab haus huv. Tej zaum koj yuav xav teem kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg raws li ib txwm tsis hais koj nyuam qhuav tau txais kev pab them nyiaj los ntawm Medi-Cal lawm los sis koj tau txais kev pab them nyiaj thiab tau raug rhais mus rau tus kws kho mob tshiab. Nws yog ib qho tseem ceeb uas yuav tau ua kom koj tus kws kho mob kom paub koj. Yog tias koj twb yeej muaj kws kho mob lawm, ces koj tuaj yeem ceeb toom qhia rau koj tus kws kho mob txog tej kev txhawj xeeb tau.

Lub sij hawm tos rau koj qhov kev teem caij

Hom kev mus ntsib	Lub sij hawm tos	
Kev Khoom Los Teem Caij Ntawm Tus Kws Kho Mob		
Mus ntsib kws kho mob rau kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg kub ceev	Tsis pub dhau 48 teev txij li thov	
Kev mus ntsib tus kws kho mob tshwj xeeb rau kev saib xyuas mob nkeeg kub ceev	Tsis pub dhau 96 teev txij li thov	
Kev teem caij ntsib kws kho mob rau yam tsis yog mob nkeeg kub ceev	Tsis pub dhau 10 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov	
Kev teem caij ntsib kws kho mob tshwj xeeb rau yam tsis yog mob nkeeg kub ceev	Tsis pub dhau 15 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov	
Kev mus ntsib rau cev xeeb tub thawj zaug¹	Tsis pub dhau 2 lub lim tiam txij li thov	
Kev mus ntsib kom me nyuam noj qab nyob zoo ²	Tsis pub dhau 2 lub lim tiam txij li thov	
Kev tshuaj xyuas kab mob hauv lub cev ua kev tiv thaiv ²	Tsis pub dhau 30 hnub raws daim phiaj teev hnub hli txij li thov	
Kev kuaj mob txhawb ntxiv (xws li cov chav kuaj mob, xoo duab hluav taws xob los sis cov kev pab cuam kho mob uas koj tsis tuaj yeem tau txais los ntawm koj tus kws kho mob lub chaw hauj lwm)	Tsis pub dhau 15 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov	

Yog koj xav tau kev pab, hu rau tus xov tooj 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711) 24 teev hauv ib hnub, 7 hnub hauv ib lub lim tiam. Peb muaj kev pab txhais lus ntawm qhov ncauj yam tsis sau nqi.

(txuas ntxiv mus)

¹Cov qauv rau Kev Mus Ntsib Rau Kev Xeeb Tub Thawj Zaug yog ua tshwj xeeb raws li DHCS cov cai. ²Cov qauv rau daim phiaj xwm kev kho mob. Qhov kev teem caij uas teem dhau los ntawm tus kws kho mob rau kev tshuaj xyuas ua kev tiv thaiv yuav nce rau hom kev pab cuam, thiab tej zaum tus kws kho mob yuav qhia kom teem rau lub sij hawm nce raws li qhov xav tau.

Hom kev mus ntsib	Lub sij hawm tos		
Cov Qauv Kev Nkag Mus Rau Kev Teem Caij Rau Kev Kho Mob Fab Cwj Pwm (Tsuas yog siv rau cov kws pab Kho Mob Fab Cwj Pwm Nkaus Xwb)			
Kev teem caij rau kev saib xyuas kho mob kub ceev nrog tus kws kho mob fab cwj pwm uas tsis yog kws kho mob los sis tus kws kho mob saib xyuas kho mob fab cwj pwm (tus kws kho mob puas siab puas ntsws) uas tsis tas muaj kev tso cai ua ntej	Tsis pub dhau 48 teev txij li thov		
Kev teem caij rau kev saib xyuas kho mob kub ceev nrog tus kws kho mob fab cwj pwm uas tsis yog kws kho mob los sis tus kws kho mob saib xyuas kho mob fab cwj pwm (tus kws kho mob puas siab puas ntsws) uas yuav tsum muaj kev tso cai ua ntej	Tsis pub dhau 96 teev txij li thov		
Kev teem caij rau kev kho mob uas tsis yog mob kub ceev nrog tus kws kho mob saib xyuas kho mob fab cwj pwm (tus kws kho mob puas siab puas ntsws)	Tsis pub dhau 15 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov		
Kev teem caij kho mob uas tsis yog mob kub ceev nrog tus kws kho mob fab cwj pwm uas tsis yog kws kho mob	Tsis pub dhau 10 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov		
Kev teem caij soj qab rau kev kho mob uas tsis yog mob kub ceev nrog us kws kho mob fab cwj pwm uas tsis yog kws kho mob (NPMH)	Tsis pub dhau 10 hnub ua hauj lwm txij li thov		
Tom qab dhau moo ua hauj lwm lawm			
Kev muaj kws kho mob khoom tom qab dhau moo ua hauj lwm	Hu rov qab tsis pub dhau 30 feeb txij li hu tuaj		
Cov lus qhia txog kev siv chav kho mob xwm txheej ti tes ti taw (ER) tom qab dhau moo ua hauj lwm	Kev qhia raws li tsim nyog		
Kev Nkag Tau Mus Rau Tus Kws Kho Mob Lub Chaw Ua Hauj Lwm Tus Xov Tooj			
Teb tus tswv cuab tsab xov tooj (nrog tham kiag los sis kaw suab cia)	Tsis pub dhau 60 vib nas this		
Hu rov qab rau tus tswv cuab rau cov teeb meem tsis yog mob nkeeg kub ceev	Tsis pub dhau ib hnub ua hauj lwm		
Lub Sij Hawm Tos Hauv Lub Chaw Ua Hauj Lwm			
Lub sij hawm tos hauv lub chaw ua hauj lwm rau cov kev teem caij uas tau teem tseg (cov kws kho mob thiab cov kws kho mob tshwj xeeb)	Tsis pub dhau 30 feeb		

Nco Tseg: Hnub ua hauj lwm yog Hnub Monday txog Hnub Friday. Nws tsis xam cov hnub lub qab lim tiam los sis hnub so.

Cov kev pab cuam hais lus tuaj yeem koom tes nrog lub cov kev teem caij uas teem tseg rau kev pab cuam saib xyuas kho mob kom muaj tus kws txhais lus nyob rau lub sij hawm teem caij ntsib. Yog tias koj xav tau kev pab teem caij, hu rau Feem Pab Cuam Tswv Cuab ntawm tus xov tooj 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).

Tsab ntawv ceeb toom txog kev tsis pub muaj kev ntxub ntxaug

Kev sib cais ntxub ntxaug yog ib qho txhaum rau kev cai lij choj. CalViva Health ua raws li cov kev cai lij choj tuav cai rau pej xeem ntawm Lub Xeev thiab Tsoom Fwv. CalViva Health tsis ntxub ntxaug yam tsis raug cai lij choj, tsis cais tib neeg los sis xaiv ua rau lawv sib txawv vim yog poj niam-txiv neej, haiv neeg, nqaij tawv, kev ntseeg kev cai dab qhuas, caj ces poj koob yawm txwv, yug nyob lub teb chaws twg tuaj, kev cim thawj ua kev paub tias yog pab pawg haiv neeg tsawg, hnub nyoog, kev xiam oob qhab puas hlwb, kev xiam oob qhab rau lub cev, zwj ceeb fab kev kho mob, ntaub ntawv teev txog caj ces roj ntshav, txheej xwm ntsig txog kev muaj cuab yig, poj niam txiv neej, kev cim thawj txog tus kheej tias yog poj niam txiv neej los sis txoj kev taw qhia kom paub txog tias yog poj niam txiv neej.

CalViva Health muab:

- Cov kev pab thiab cov kev pab cuam pub dawb rau cov neeg xiam oob qhab txhawm rau pab kom thiaj li kom sib txuas lus nrog peb tau zoo dua qub, xws li cov neeg txhais lus piav tes uas muaj cai thiab cov lus qhia sau ua ntaub ntawv uas sau ua lwm cov hom ntawv (ntawv luam tawm uas pom tus niam ntawv loj, suab lus, cov hom ntawv uas muaj peev xwm nkag cuag (saib) tau nyob rau hauv koos pis tawj thiab lwm cov hom ntawv).
- Cov kev pab cuam txhais lus pub dawb rau cov neeg nws thawj hom lus tsis yog Lus As Kiv, xws li cov neeg txhais lus tau zoo uas muaj cai thiab cov ntaub ntawv uas sau ua lwm hom lus.

Yog hais tias koj xav tau cov kev pab cuam no, tiv tauj rau CalViva Health tau 24 teev nyob rau ib hnub, 7 hnub nyob rau ib lim piam los ntawm kev hu rau 1-888-893-1569. Los sis, yog hais tias koj tsis hnov lus zoo los sis hais tsis tau lus zoo, thov hu rau (TTY/TDD 711) txhawm rau siv Kev Pab Cuam Ntsig Txog Xov Tooj Hu Dawb Hauv Xeev California (California Relay Service). Thaum sau tsab ntawv thov, muaj peev xwm muab daim ntawv no sau ua hom ntawv su uas cov neeg tsis pom kev siv tau los sis cov ntaub ntawv PDF uas tuaj yeem nkag cuag tau yooj yim, ntawv luam tawm uas pom tus niam ntawv loj, suab lus kaw rau hauv kab xev, los sis ntaub ntawv sau rau hauv koos pis tawj rau koj. Txhawm rau kom tau txais ib daim ntawv theej ua ib ntawm cov qauv ntaub ntawv rau yus xaiv tau no, thov hu rau los sis sau ntawv mus rau: CalViva Health, 7625 N. Palm Ave., Suite #109, Fresno, CA 93711, 1-888-893-1569, California Relay 711.

KEV SAU NTAWV FOOB TXOG IB QHO KEV TSIS TXAUS SIAB

Yog hais tias koj ntseeg tias CalViva Health tsis muab cov kev pab cuam uas muaj no los sis tau ntxub ntxaug yam tsis raug raws kev cai lij choj uas ua mus raws lwm txoj hau kev coj uas saib raws lub hauv paus ntawm poj niam-txiv neej, haiv neeg, nqaij tawv, kev ntseeg kev cai dab qhuas, caj ces poj koob yawm txwv, yug nyob lub teb chaws twg tuaj, kev cim thawj ua kev paub tias yog pab pawg haiv neeg tsawg, hnub nyoog, kev xiam oob qhab puas hlwb, kev xiam oob qhab rau lub cev, zwj ceeb fab kev kho mob, ntaub ntawv teev txog caj ces roj ntshav, txheej xwm ntsig txog kev muaj cuab yig, poj niam txiv neej, kev cim thawj txog tus kheej tias yog poj niam txiv neej los sis txoj kev taw qhia kom paub txog tias yog poj niam txiv neej, koj muaj peev xwm sau tau ib daim ntawv tsis txaus siab mus rau CalViva Health Lub Chaw Muab Kev Pab Cuam Rau Tus Tswv Cuab (CalViva Health Member Services). Koj muaj peev xwm sau ntawv foob txog ib qho kev tsis zoo siab uas yog sau ntawv xa mus, yus tus kheej mus ntsib kiag, los sis sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus rau:

• Los ntawm kev hu xov tooj: Tiv tauj rau peb tau 24 teev nyob rau ib hnub, 7 hnub nyob rau ib lim piam los ntawm kev hu rau 1-888-893-1569. Los sis, yog hais tias koj tsis hnov lus zoo los sis hais tsis tau lus zoo, thov hu rau (TTY/TDD 711) txhawm rau siv Kev Pab Cuam Ntsig Txog Xov Tooj Hu Dawb Hauv Xeev California (California Relay Service)

FLY051476HH00 (10/21)

- <u>Sau ntawv xa mus:</u> Sau ib daim foos sau kev tsis txaus siab kom tiav los sis sau ib tsab ntawv thiab muab nws xa mus rau: CalViva Health Member Appeals and Grievances Department, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348. 1-888-893-1569 (TTY/TDD 711) Fax: 1-877-831-6019
- Yus tus kheej mus ntsib kiag: Mus ntsib kiag koj tus kws kho mob lub chaw ua hauj lwm los sis CalViva Health thiab hais tias koj xav sau ntawv foob txog ib qho kev tsis zoo siab.
- <u>Sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus:</u> Mus saib tau rau ntawm CalViva Health lub vas sab (website) ntawm <u>www.CalVivaHealth.org</u>.

LUB CHAW UA HAUJ LWM SAIB XYUAS PEJ XEEM COV CAI (OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS) – XEEV CALIFORNIA LUB THAWJ FAB SAIB XYUAS HAUJ LWM TXOG COV KEV PAB CUAM RAU KEV SAIB XYUAS KHO MOB FAB KEV NOJ QAB HAUS HUV (CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES)

Tsis tas li ntawd koj kuj tseem muaj peev xwm sau ntawv foob txog ib qho lus tsis txaus siab raws pej xeem cov cai mus rau Xeev California Lub Thawj Fab Saib Xyuas Hauj Lwm Txog Cov Kev Pab Cuam Rau Kev Saib Xyuas Kho Mob Fab Kev Noj Qab Haus Huv (California Department of Health Care Services), Lub Chaw Ua Hauj Lwm Saib Xyuas Pej Xeem Cov Cai (Office of Civil Rights) los ntawm kev hu xov tooj, sau ntawv xa mus, los sis sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus:

- Los ntawm kev hu xov tooj: Hu rau 916-440-7370. Yog hais tias koj tsis hnov lus zoo los sis hais tsis tau lus zoo, thov hu rau 711 (Lub Chaw Muab Kev Pab Cuam Uas Saib Xyuas Tus Xov Tooj Hu Rau Kev Sib Txuas Lus Ntawm Cov Neeg Tsis Hnov Lus Zoo Uas Siv Rau Cov Kev Sib Txuas Lus Hauv Xov Tooj (Telecommunications Relay Services)).
- <u>Sau ntawv xa mus:</u> Sau ib daim foos sau kev tsis txaus siab kom tiav los sis sau ib tsab ntawv thiab muab nws xa mus rau Deputy Director, Office of Civil Rights, Department of Health Care Services, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 997413, MS 0009, Sacramento, CA 95899-7413.
 Cov foos sau lus tsis txaus siab muaj nyob rau ntawm http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language_Access.aspx
- Sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus: Xa ib tsab email mus rau CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov

LUB CHAW UA HAUJ LWM SAIB XYUAS PEJ XEEM COV CAI (OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS) – TEB CHAWS MES KAS LUB THAWJ FAB SAIB XYUAS HAUJ LWM TXOG COV KEV PAB CUAM RAU FAB KEV NOJ QAB HAUS HUV THIAB TIB NEEG (U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES)

Yog hais tias koj ntseeg tau tias koj raug ntxub ntxaug tawm tsam yeeb vim los ntawm haiv neeg, nqaij tawv, yug nyob lub teb chaws twg tuaj, hnub nyoog, kev xiam oob qhab los sis poj niam-txiv neej, tsis tas li ntawd, koj kuj tseem muaj peev xwm sau ntawv foob txog ib qho lus tsis txaus siab raws pej xeem cov cai mus rau Teb Chaws Mes Kas Lub Thawj Fab Saib Xyuas Hauj Lwm Txog Cov Kev Pab Cuam Rau Fab Kev Noj Qab Haus Huv thiab Tib Neeg (U.S. Department of Health and Human Services), Lub Chaw Ua Hauj Lwm Saib Xyuas Pej Xeem Cov Cai (Office for Civil Rights) los ntawm kev hu xov tooj, sau ntawv xa mus los sis sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus rau:

- Los ntawm kev hu xov tooj: Hu rau **1-800-368-1019**. Yog hais tias koj tsis hnov lus zoo los sis hais tsis tau lus zoo, thov hu rau **TTY/TDD: 1-800-537-7697** los sis 711 txhawm rau siv Kev Pab Cuam Ntsig Txog Xov Tooj Hu Dawb Hauv Xeev California (California Relay Service).
- <u>Sau ntawv xa mus:</u> Sau daim foos kev tsis zoo siab los sis xa ib tsab ntawv mus rau: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW, Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201
 - Cov foos sau lus tsis txaus siab muaj nyob rau ntawm http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html
- <u>Sau ntawv xa hauv tshuab koos pis tawj mus:</u> Mus saib tau rau ntawm Lub Chaw Ua Hauj Lwm Saib Xyuas Pej Xeem Cov Cai Tshooj Vas Sab Rau Kev Sau Ntawv Foob Txog Kev Tsis Txaus Siab (Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal) ntawm https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf

Volume 4, 2024

Introducción

Cómo elegir a su médico de atención primaria (PCP)

Cuando se inscriba en CalViva Health, usted seleccionará un médico de atención primaria (por sus siglas en inglés, PCP), que será su médico personal. Su médico de atención primaria puede ser un médico de medicina familiar, práctica general, medicina interna, obstetricia y ginecología (por sus siglas en inglés, OB/GYN) o pediatría (para sus hijos). Si lo desea, puede contar con un médico que atienda a toda su familia, o bien, puede tener un médico para usted y otro para sus hijos.

Su médico de atención primaria será el médico al que consulte cuando se enferme; éste le remitirá a un especialista y coordinará su cuidado de la salud cuando usted lo necesite. Siempre debe consultar a su médico de atención primaria cada vez que necesite tratamiento médico a menos que se trate de una emergencia. No necesita obtener una remisión de su médico de atención primaria para consultar a su oculista a fin de realizarse un examen regular, para una consulta de planificación familiar, para la atención durante el embarazo ni para acceder a una enfermera partera.

Si usted es una afiliada, puede elegir consultar a un obstetra/ginecólogo para realizarse exámenes de rutina y recibir atención prenatal. No necesita una remisión de su médico de atención primaria, pero puede solicitarle que le sugiera el nombre de un obstetra/ginecólogo. También hay una lista de estos proveedores en la sección de su directorio titulada "Proveedores de Obstetricia/Ginecología". El obstetra/ginecólogo que elija debe ser un proveedor de CalViva Health y debe pertenecer al mismo

grupo médico que su médico de atención primaria.

Todos los Nativos Americanos elegibles tienen derecho a acceder a los servicios médicos a través de los centros del Servicio de Salud Indígena. Usted no necesita una remisión de parte de su médico de atención primaria. El plan de salud le reembolsará a los centros por los servicios cubiertos.

Algunos hospitales y otros proveedores no prestan uno o más de los siguientes servicios que pueden estar cubiertos conforme a este plan de salud y que los afiliados podrían necesitar: planificación familiar; servicios anticonceptivos, incluyendo anticoncepción de emergencia; esterilización, incluyendo ligadura de trompas al momento del parto; tratamientos de infertilidad; o aborto. Llame a su médico o clínica, o bien, llame al Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado de CalViva Health al 1-888-893-1569, para asegurarse de poder obtener los servicios de cuidado de la salud que necesita.

Si considera que este documento ha brindado información incorrecta, parcial o engañosa, puede presentar una queja. Para presentar una queja, visite http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/o comuníquese con nuestro Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado al 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). También puede comunicarse con nosotros por correo postal.

Envíe su queja a: CalViva Health

Attn.: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5 21281 Burbank Blvd. Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(continúa)

Tabla de Especialidades de los Médicos de Atención Primaria

Especialidad del médico	¿A quién atenderá?
Medicina familiar	Toda su familia
Práctica general	Toda su familia
Medicina interna	Adultos únicamente (18 años o más)
Obstetricia/ginecología	Mujeres únicamente (18 años o más)
Pediatría	Niños únicamente (18 años o menos)

La tabla anterior lo ayudará a saber qué significa cada especialidad (tipo de PCP), para que pueda elegir el mejor médico para usted y su familia.

Una vez que sepa el tipo de médico que quiere como PCP para usted y su familia, deberá elegir quién será ese médico.

Debería haber recibido de Opciones de Atención de Salud un paquete con información sobre su opción de solicitar un directorio de proveedores del condado (por sus siglas en inglés, PCW) personalizado. Use el PCW o el Directorio de Proveedores de CalViva Health para revisar sus opciones y elegir un médico de atención primaria. Una vez que lo haya hecho, complete el formulario de elección de Medi-Cal (también incluido en el paquete) con el nombre del médico que eligió.

- · Busque la ciudad donde vive.
- Elija un médico para usted y su familia.
- Escriba el número de identificación del médico o el nombre del/de los médico(s) que eligió para usted y su familia en el formulario de elección de Medi-Cal.
- Firme el formulario de elección de Medi-Cal.

- Verifique que haya completado todo el formulario de elección de Medi-Cal.
- Envíe por correo el formulario de elección de Medi-Cal en el sobre prefranqueado con la dirección de envío incluido en el paquete.

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 31

Tarjeta de Identificación de Afiliado

Una vez que se convierta en afiliado a CalViva Health, recibirá una tarjeta de identificación de afiliado. Deberá mostrar esta tarjeta cada vez que consulte a su médico, use la sala de emergencias o consulte a su oculista. Lleve esta tarjeta con usted en todo momento.

Sus medicamentos que requieren receta médica

Medi Cal Rx cubrirá sus medicamentos que requieren receta médica de Medi Cal, en lugar de CalViva Health.

Si tiene preguntas al respecto o quiere encontrar una farmacia cercana, llame al Centro de Atención Telefónica de Medi Cal Rx al 1 800 977 2273. También puede visitar www.Medi-CalRx.dhcs.ca.gov.

Siempre lleve su tarjeta de identificación de CalViva Health y su tarjeta de identificación de beneficios (por sus siglas en inglés, BIC) de Medi Cal cuando vaya a la farmacia. Estas tarjetas harán que el farmacéutico encuentre su información más fácilmente y le entregue sus medicamentos.

Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado disponible las 24 horas

CalViva Health cuenta con un Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado para que usted llame si alguna vez tiene preguntas sobre su plan de salud, desea cambiar de médico, o bien, tiene una queja sobre su médico o el plan. El Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado está disponible las 24 horas, todos los días, incluyendo los fines de semana y los días feriados. Siempre hay un cordial representante a su disposición cada vez que necesita ayuda.

El Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado es su vínculo con el Departamento de Clasificación según las Prioridades de Atención de Enfermería de CalViva Health. Si intenta llamar a su médico durante el fin de semana o fuera del horario de atención porque está enfermo, y no puede comunicarse, llame a nuestro Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado y un representante le comunicará con una enfermera que podrá ayudarle y responder sus preguntas.

Recuerde: Si se encuentra en una emergencia de riesgo vital, llame al 911 para obtener ayuda de emergencia o vaya de inmediato a la sala de emergencias más cercana.

Para hablar con un representante del Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado, llame al 1-888-893-1569. La llamada es gratuita y usted puede hablar con alguien las 24 horas del día, todos los días. El número de teléfono del Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado también aparece en el reverso de su tarjeta de identificación de afiliado de CalViva Health.

Gracias por convertirse en un afiliado a CalViva Health. Esperamos satisfacer sus necesidades de cuidado de la salud.

Información sobre la Accesibilidad

A continuación, le brindamos la información que se utiliza en el directorio de proveedores para indicar la accesibilidad en las instalaciones o el consultorio de un proveedor. Esta información no constituye una promesa de que todos los médicos siempre tendrán el acceso que usted pueda requerir para una discapacidad. Debe llamar al consultorio del médico para hablar sobre sus necesidades de acceso para su discapacidad.

REQUISITOS DE ACCESIBILIDAD:

Accesibilidad Básica: El centro cumple con todos los requisitos de accesibilidad aplicables, con la excepción de "T".

Accesibilidad Limitada: El centro no cumple con uno o más de los requisitos de accesibilidad, con la excepción de "T".

Indicador (siglas en inglés)	Definición	Criterio
P	Estacionamiento	Los lugares para estacionar, incluyendo el/los lugar/es de acceso para camionetas, son accesibles. Las aceras tienen rampas en los bordes entre el estacionamiento y el consultorio, y en los lugares para bajarse.
ЕВ	Parte externa del edificio	Las rampas en los bordes de las aceras u otras rampas del edificio son lo suficientemente anchas como para permitir el acceso de un paciente en silla de ruedas o escúter. Hay pasamanos en ambos lados de la rampa. Las puertas se abren lo suficiente para permitir el ingreso de un paciente en silla de ruedas o escúter, y tienen manijas que son fáciles de usar.
IB	Parte interna del edificio	Las puertas se abren lo suficiente para permitir el ingreso de un paciente en silla de ruedas o escúter, y tienen manijas que son fáciles de usar. Las rampas internas son lo suficientemente anchas y tienen pasamanos. Las escaleras, si es que hay, tienen pasamanos. Si hay ascensor, éste se encuentra disponible para uso del público/de los pacientes siempre que el edificio esté abierto. El ascensor cuenta con sonidos fácilmente audibles y botones en Braille al alcance de la mano. El ascensor ofrece suficiente espacio para que un paciente en silla de ruedas o escúter pueda girar. Si hay plataforma elevadora, ésta puede usarse sin ayuda.

(continúa)

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 33

Indicador (siglas en inglés)	Definición	Criterio
R	Baño	El baño es accesible, las puertas son lo suficientemente anchas como para permitir el paso de una silla de ruedas o un escúter, y se abren con facilidad. El baño ofrece suficiente espacio para que un paciente en silla de ruedas o escúter pueda girar y cerrar la puerta. Hay barras de agarre que permiten un fácil traspaso de la silla de ruedas al inodoro. El lavabo está a una altura accesible, y los grifos, el jabón y el papel higiénico se pueden alcanzar y usar con facilidad.
PD	Uso de los pacientes de áreas de diagnóstico y tratamiento	Los pacientes pueden acceder y usar las áreas de pruebas y tratamiento, así como el equipo.
PA	Áreas de participantes	Los afiliados pueden ingresar y usar todas las áreas comunes y todos los equipos con o sin ayuda.
E	Sala de examen	La entrada a la sala de examen es accesible y el paso está despejado. Las puertas se abren lo suficiente para permitir el acceso de una silla de ruedas o un escúter, y son fáciles de abrir. La sala de examen ofrece suficiente espacio para que una silla de ruedas o un escúter puedan girar.
Т	Mesa de examen/balanza	La mesa de examen se desliza hacia arriba y hacia abajo, y la balanza es accesible con pasamanos que facilita el uso de pacientes en sillas de ruedas o escúteres. La balanza tiene capacidad para una silla de ruedas. O BIEN Los pacientes pueden subir o bajar de los equipos médicos con o sin ayuda.

Información sobre Clínicas

A continuación, le brindamos la información que se utiliza en el directorio de proveedores para indicar los diferentes tipos de clínicas.

Indicador (siglas en inglés)	Definición
CC	Clínica Comunitaria
coo	Clínica Administrada por el Condado y/o de su Propiedad
FQHC	Centro de Salud Federalmente Calificado
MXCL	Clínica de Especialidades Diversas
RHC	Clínica de Salud Rural
тінс	Clínica de Salud Indígena/ Tribal

- ¿Encontró algo que piensa que podría ser incorrecto en nuestro directorio de proveedores? Infórmenos para que podamos corregirlo.
 - Llámenos al 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).
 - Envíenos un mensaje de correo electrónico a directoryrequest@ CalVivaHealth.org.
- Tiene derecho a obtener un acceso completo e igualitario a los servicios de cuidado de la salud cubiertos por su plan de salud. Esto también es así si usted tiene una discapacidad de acuerdo con las siguientes leyes:
 - La Ley para los Estadounidenses con Discapacidades de 1990.
 - Sección 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitación de 1973.
- También puede pedir que una persona le ayude a hablar con su médico en su idioma. Esa persona se denomina intérprete.
 - Para solicitar un intérprete sin cargo para usted, llame al Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado al 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711). Tenga a mano su número de identificación de afiliado cuando llame. Debe llamar al menos tres días antes de su consulta con el médico para que haya un intérprete con usted el día de su consulta. En el caso de servicios de lenguaje de señas, llame cinco días antes de su consulta con el médico.

Acceso Oportuno a la Atención

La cantidad de tiempo antes de una visita puede depender del problema de salud que tenga, así como del tipo de atención que necesite. Tal vez podría esperar un poco más si esto no le causa un daño a su salud. Es recomendable que programe su atención de rutina, ya sea si obtuvo cobertura de Medi-Cal recientemente o si tenía cobertura y lo transfirieron a un nuevo médico. Esto es importante para que su médico pueda conocerlo. Si ya tiene un médico, recuérdele cuáles son sus inquietudes.

Tiempos de espera para las consultas

Tipo de visita	Tiempo de espera			
Disponibilidad de los proveedores para consultas				
Consulta de atención urgente con un médico	Dentro de las 48 horas a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de atención urgente con un especialista	Dentro de las 96 horas a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de atención no urgente con un médico	Dentro de los 10 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de atención no urgente con un especialista	Dentro de los 15 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			
Primera visita prenatal ¹	Dentro de las 2 semanas a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de atención para niños saludables ²	Dentro de las 2 semanas a partir de la solicitud			
Chequeos de salud preventivos ²	Dentro de los 30 días calendario a partir de la solicitud			
Pruebas complementarias (como análisis de laboratorio, rayos X o servicios de terapia que no se pueden hacer en el consultorio del médico)	Dentro de los 15 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			

Si necesita ayuda, llame al 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711), las 24 horas del día, los 7 días de la semana. Ofrecemos traducción oral sin costo.

(continúa)

¹Los estándares para primeras visitas prenatales son los especificados en las reglamentaciones del Departamento de Servicios de Atención Médica de California (por sus siglas en inglés, DHCS).

² Estándar del plan de salud. Las consultas para chequeos preventivos programadas con el proveedor dependerán del tipo de servicio. Es posible que el proveedor recomiende un cronograma diferente, según sea necesario.

Tipo de visita	Tiempo de espera			
Estándares de acceso a consultas de salud del comportamiento (Solo se aplica a proveedores de salud del comportamiento)				
Consulta de atención urgente con un proveedor de atención de salud del comportamiento no médico o con un médico de salud del comportamiento (psiquiatra) que no requiere autorización previa	Dentro de las 48 horas a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de atención urgente con un proveedor de atención de salud del comportamiento no médico o con un médico de salud del comportamiento (psiquiatra) que requiere autorización previa	Dentro de las 96 horas a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta no urgente con un médico de salud del comportamiento (psiquiatra)	Dentro de los 15 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta no urgente con un proveedor de atención de salud del comportamiento no médico	Dentro de los 10 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			
Consulta de seguimiento no urgente con un proveedor de atención de salud mental no médico	Dentro de los 10 días hábiles a partir de la solicitud			
Fuera del horario de atención				
Disponibilidad de los médicos fuera del horario de atención	Devolución de la llamada dentro de los 30 minutos a partir de la llamada			
Indicaciones de la sala de emergencias fuera del horario de atención	Orientación adecuada			
Acceso telefónico al consultorio del proveedor				
Respuesta a las llamadas de los afiliados (en vivo o mediante grabaciones)	Dentro de los 60 segundos			
Devolución de las llamadas de los afiliados por asuntos no urgentes	Dentro de 1 día hábil			
Tiempo de espera en consultorio				
Tiempo de espera en consultorio para las consultas programadas (médicos y especialistas)	No superará los 30 minutos			

Nota: Se considera día hábil de lunes a viernes. No incluye fines de semana ni días feriados. Si desea tener un intérprete a su disposición en el momento de la cita, se pueden coordinar servicios lingüísticos con las citas programadas para servicios de atención de la salud. Si necesita ayuda para solicitar una consulta, llame a Servicios al Afiliado al 1-888-893-1569 (TTY: 711).

Aviso de No Discriminación

La discriminación es ilegal. CalViva Health cumple con las leyes estatales y federales sobre derechos civiles. CalViva Health no discrimina ilegalmente, no excluye ni trata a las personas de forma diferente por motivos de sexo, raza, color, religión, ascendencia, nacionalidad, identidad de origen étnico, edad, discapacidad mental o física, enfermedad, información genética, estado civil, género, identidad de género u orientación sexual.

CalViva Health brinda:

- Herramientas y servicios gratuitos a personas con discapacidad para facilitarles la comunicación, como intérpretes del lenguaje de señas calificados e información por escrito en varios formatos (letra grande, audio, formatos electrónicos accesibles y otros).
- Servicios de idioma gratuitos a personas cuya lengua principal no es el inglés, como intérpretes calificados e información escrita en otros idiomas.

Si necesita estos servicios, comuníquese con CalViva Health, al 1-888-893-1569, disponible las 24 horas del día, los 7 días de la semana. Si tiene dificultades de audición o del habla, llame al Servicio de Retransmisión de Datos de California (TTY/TDD: 711). Podemos brindarle este documento en braille, en un archivo PDF accesible, en letra grande, grabado en un casete o en forma electrónica si lo solicita. Para obtener una copia en alguno de estos formatos alternativos, llame o escriba a CalViva Health, 7625 N. Palm Ave., Suite #109, Fresno, CA 93711. Teléfono: 1-888-893-1569, Retransmisión de Datos de California: 711.

CÓMO PRESENTAR UNA QUEJA FORMAL

Si cree que CalViva Health no brindó estos servicios o que se discriminó de alguna otra manera por motivos de sexo, raza, color, religión, ascendencia, nacionalidad, identidad de origen étnico, edad, discapacidad mental o física, enfermedad, información genética, estado civil, género, identidad de género u orientación sexual, puede presentar una queja formal al Departamento de Servicios al Afiliado de CalViva Health. Puede hacerlo por teléfono, por escrito, en persona o en línea.

- <u>Por teléfono</u>: Comuníquese al 1-888-893-1569, disponible las 24 horas del día, los 7 días de la semana. Si tiene dificultades de audición o del habla, llame al Servicio de Retransmisión de Datos de California (TTY/TDD: 711).
- <u>Por escrito</u>: Complete el formulario de quejas o escriba una carta y envíela a CalViva Health Member Appeals and Grievances Department, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348. Teléfono: 1-888-893-1569 (TTY/TDD: 711). Fax: 1-877-831-6019.
- <u>En persona</u>: Visite el consultorio de su médico o vaya a CalViva Health e informe que quiere presentar una queja formal.
- En línea: Visite el sitio web de CalViva Health, www.CalVivaHealth.org.

<u>OFICINA DE DERECHOS CIVILES</u> DEL DEPARTAMENTO DE SERVICIOS DE ATENCIÓN MÉDICA DE CALIFORNIA

También puede presentar una queja sobre los derechos civiles por teléfono, por escrito o en línea a la Oficina de Derechos Civiles del Departamento de Servicios de Atención Médica de California.

• <u>Por teléfono</u>: Comuníquese al **916-440-7370**. Si tiene dificultades de audición o del habla, llame al **711 (Servicios de Retransmisión de Telecomunicaciones)**.

FLY051476SH00 (10/21)

- <u>Por escrito</u>: Complete el formulario de quejas o escriba una carta y envíela a Deputy Director,
 Office of Civil Rights, Department of Health Care Services, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 997413,
 MS 0009, Sacramento, CA 95899-7413.
 Los formularios de quejas están disponibles en http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language_Access.aspx.
- En línea: Envíe un correo electrónico a CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov.

OFICINA DE DERECHOS CIVILES DEL DEPARTAMENTO DE SALUD Y SERVICIOS HUMANOS DE LOS EE. UU.

Si cree que fue víctima de discriminación por motivos de raza, color, nacionalidad, edad, discapacidad o sexo, también puede presentar una queja sobre los derechos civiles por teléfono, por escrito o en línea a la Oficina de Derechos Civiles del Departamento de Salud y Servicios Humanos de los EE. UU.

- <u>Por teléfono</u>: Comuníquese al **1-800-368-1019**. Si tiene dificultades de audición o del habla, llame a la línea **TTY/TDD**: **1-800-537-7697** o al número del Servicio de Retransmisión de Datos de California **711**.
- <u>Por escrito</u>: Complete el formulario de quejas o envíe una carta a U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW, Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201. Los formularios de quejas están disponibles en http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.
- <u>En línea</u>: Visite el portal para quejas de la Oficina de Derechos Civiles en https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf.

Clinics

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 41

ADVENTIS

ADVENTIST HEALTH -AVENAL

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00001406 216 E. Fresno St. Avenal, CA 93204 (559)386-5364 NPI: 1215110879 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Office Staff Language(s):

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

ADVENTIST HEALTH -AVENAL WEST

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000326
337 E Kings St
Avenal, CA 93204
(559)386-5200
NPI: 1326384579
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB)

Avenal

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -AVENAL - KING ST

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000123
148 E Kings St
Avenal, CA 93204
(559)386-9000
NPI: 1912312273
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.

AVENAL COMMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -SKYLINE BLVD.

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000005 1000 Skyline Blvd Avenal, CA 93204 (559)386-4500 Website: ARIACHC.ORG NPI: 1932169240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish. Swahili

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 A.M. - 6:30 P.M.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Caruthers

ADVENTIST HEALTH - CARUTHERS

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00001326
2440 W. Tahoe Ave
Caruthers, CA 93609
(559)864-3212
NPI: 1285651745
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-CARUTHERS EAST

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000254
2357 W Tahoe
Caruthers, CA 93609
(559)864-5200
NPI: 1881930964
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Chowchilla

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - CHOWCHILLA - CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC49000801
300 Prosperity Blvd, Bldg Ab
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1447309885
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Wed 7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Thu 7:30 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. Fri 7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,T)

CVMP - CHOWCHILLA FAMILY CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000807
129 N Fifth St
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559)665-0275
NPI: 1598183238
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Chowchilla

LASALLE - CHOWCHILLA FAMILY CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000807
129 N Fifth St
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559)665-0275
NPI: 1598183238
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
English, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Clovis

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH INC.-HERNDON AVENUE

Clinic Type: CC:TIHC
ID Number: MC00000285
2740 Herndon Ave
Clovis, CA 93611
(559)299-2608
Website: www.cvih.org
NPI: 1902025059
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)299-2608
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,T)

Clovis

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH- BULLARD

NPI: 1235670787 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - HERNDON

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001173 2497 E Herndon Ave, Suite 103 Clovis, CA 93611

(559)646-6618 NPI: 1992322119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

Clovis

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SHAW

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000948
313 W Shaw Ave
Clovis, CA 93612
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1629640461
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon 8:30AM-8:00PM Tue-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CLOVIS COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000918
180 W Shaw Ave Ste B
Clovis, CA 93612
(559)203-6600
NPI: 1750703237
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Hmong (White)
Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 7:00
p.m. Tues - Fri 8:00 a.m. 9:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m.

Coalinga

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - COALINGA

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000152
155 S 5th St Ste B
Coalinga, CA 93210
(559)935-4282
NPI: 1972586386
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -COALINGA - LASALLE

2:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000787
191 E Polk St
Coalinga, CA 93210
(559)935-2100
NPI: 1669019139
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Coalinga

COALINGA REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER RHC

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49001133 1165 Phelps Ave Ste 105 Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)821-6151 NPI: 1184655052 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

CVMP - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000744 1145 Phelps Ave Ste 104 Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)935-4374 NPI: 1396874558 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

LASALLE - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000744 1145 Phelps Ave Ste 104 Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)935-4374 NPI: 1396874558 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Coalinga

SANTE - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000744
1145 Phelps Ave Ste 104
Coalinga, CA 93210
(559)935-4374
Email:admin@coalinga.val

Email:admin@coalingavalle

y.com

NPI: 1396874558 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 08:00 a.m. - Accessibility: 05:00 p.m. Limited(P.EB

Coarsegold

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - COARSEGOLD - CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000243 35324 Highway 41 Ste A Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1891778114 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Corcoran

ADVENTIST HEALTH - CORCORAN EAST

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000697
1310 Hanna Ave Ste 1&3
Corcoran, CA 93212
(559)992-8200
NPI: 1235475484
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB)

ADVENTIST HEALTH - CORCORAN EAST

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000697
1310 Hanna Ave Ste 1&3
Corcoran, CA 93212
(559)992-8200
NPI: 1235475484
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB)

Corcoran

ADVENTIST HEALTH-CORCORAN

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000071
1212 Hanna Ave
Corcoran, CA 93212
(559)992-2800
NPI: 1881677292
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Thurs 8:00
a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Fri 8:00 a.m.
- 5:00 p.m.

SHYAM BHASKAR, MD -RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB)

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000525 1001 Van Dorsten Ave Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)992-2337 NPI: 1902204449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Corcoran

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - CORCORAN

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001164 1000 Chittenden Avenue Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1558632570 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -9:00 p.m. Sat, Sun 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Dinuba

ADVENTIST HEALTH-DINUBA PLAZA

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00001025 444 W. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-4166 NPI: 1235578444 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Dinuba

ARIA COMMUNITY **HEALTH CENTER -DINUBA - LASALLE**

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000960 271 North L St Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-1820 NPI: 1306349501 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

FAMILY HEALTHCARE **NETWORK - DINUBA**

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000457 324 N Vermont Ave Dinuba. CA 93618 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1790154862 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri

8:00AM - 5:00PM Tues Thurs 9:00AM - 6:00PM

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Dinuba

IMG - DINUBA RURAL HEALTH

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000428 420 E El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-9500 NPI: 1992139216 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB)

IMG - NARAYAN MEDICAL **CLINIC**

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000741 317 W El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-6200 NPI: 1477177210 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

KAWEAH HEALTH DINUBA CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Dinuba

LASALLE - NARAYAN MEDICAL CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000741 317 W El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-6200 NPI: 1477177210 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

LASALLE ADVENTIST **HEALTH COMMUNITY CARE - DINUBA WEST**

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000267 250 W El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-9890 NPI: 1508881376 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - DINUBA

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000607 300 Westgate Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1952937559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

46 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Dinuba

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM DINUBA COMMUNITY CENTERS - LASALLE

Clinic Type: CC

ID Number: MC00000573

888 N Alta Ave Dinuba, CA 93618

(559)595-1000

NPI: 1588171383 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m. -

3:00 p.m. Sun 11:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-DINUBA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTERS-Calviva

Clinic Type: CC ID Number: MC00000573

888 N Alta Ave

Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000

NPI: 1588171383 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m. -

3:00 p.m. Sun 11:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Firebaugh

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM -FIREBAUGH COMMUNITY HEALTH CTR. - CalViva

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001016

689 N St

Firebaugh, CA 93622

(559)653-3037

Website: WWW.vht.org NPI: 1558638601 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Chamaro, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Hours: Mon - 8:00a.m. - 7:00 pm Tues - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m -

12:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

WESTSIDE MEDICAL GROUP - FIREBAUGH

Clinic Type: RHC

ID Number: MC00001273

1107 O St.

Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-9000

NPI: 1831235605

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

Fowler

ADVENTIST HEALTH - FOWLER

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000411 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625

(559)834-1614 NPI: 1093732554

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Cantonese, French,

Mandarin, Russian, Spanish Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 a.m. -

6:00 p.m.

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -FOWLER - LASALLE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000230

210 E Merced St Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-5341

NPI: 1548726961 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-5:00pm Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB)

Fowler

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - FOWLER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000048

106 E Main St Fowler, CA 93625 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1982079620 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon 8:30AM-8:00PM, Tue-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

Fresno

CAMARENA HEALTH -MILLBROOK HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000173 7202 N Millbrook Ave Ste

202

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1841815347 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 A.M. -

5:00 P.M.

Fresno

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -BLACKSTONE COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49001014 1685 East Home Ave Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6900 NPI: 1679236962 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri: 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -ELM COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00001017
2740 S. Elm Ave.
Fresno, CA 93706
(559)457-5200
NPI: 1245489814
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Sun 8:00AM 8:00PM
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Fresno

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -GASTON MIDDLE SCHOOL HEALTH & WELLNESS

ID Number: MC00000050

Clinic Type: FQHC

1120 E Church Ave Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-6970 NPI: 1790100402 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S Orange Ave Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Website:

www.clinicasierravista.org NPI: 1740439314 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Fresno

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E Divisadero St Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 Website:

WWW.clinicasierravista.org NPI: 1427207000 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB)

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -WEST FRESNO COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000732 302 Fresno St Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5700 NPI: 1275786063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Fresno

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -WEST SHAW COMM CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000009 3645 W Shaw Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)457-6800 NPI: 1033486048 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-NORTH FINE COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000206 1945 N Fine Ave Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)457-5650 Website: www.clinicasierravista.org NPI: 1720347149

NPI: 1720347149
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Fresno CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 Website:

WWW.clinicasierravista.org

NPI: 1669621447
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 7:00 p.m.
Accessibility:

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - 1ST STREET

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000361
6107 N 1st St
Fresno, CA 93710
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1184100364
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - 1ST STREET, STE 104

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000315
4844 N 1st St Ste 104
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1205367646
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Fresno

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG AVENUE

Clinic Type: CC ID Number: MC49000757 4646 N 1st St Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1164934725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MERCED STREET

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1871005439 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH SHIELDS AVENUE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000318
3748 E Shields Ave
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1619481348
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(IB)

Fresno

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO CITY CENTER - SANTE

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000356
3837 N Clark St
Fresno, CA 93726
(559)608-6560
NPI: 1295478212
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00
A.M. - 5:00 P.M. Tue, Thur
9:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO CLINTON - SANTE

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC49001012
1344 W Clinton Ave
Fresno, CA 93705
(877)960-3426
NPI: 1902547789
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon Wed Fri 8:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Tue Thurs
9:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M.

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO FIRST - SANTE

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49001094 3425 N First St Fresno, CA 93726 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1346953155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Fresno

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO ILLINOIS - SANTE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000409
2210 E Illinois Ave Ste 206
Fresno, CA 93701
(877)960-3426
NPI: 1114407244
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Tue & Thu 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - RECREATION - SANTE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000540
7060 N Recreation Ave
Fresno, CA 93720
(877)960-3426
NPI: 1902439789
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 8:00

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Tue & Thu

9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Fresno **FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SHIELDS -**

SANTE Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000510 3505 E Shields Ave Fresno, CA 93726 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1598300600 **Cultural Competence**

5:00 p.m.

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - ADULT

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Training Completed: No

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000665 290 N Wayte Ln Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1225546575 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,T)

Fresno

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC-CHILDREN

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000664 290 N Wayte Ln Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1225546575 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,T)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - FAMILY

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC

ID Number: MC00000666 290 N Wayte Ln Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1225546575 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)608-6500 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,T)

Fresno

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC -WOMEN'S

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000206 290 N Wayte Ln Ste 1200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1225546575 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,T)

FRESNO AMERICAN INDIAN HEALTH PROJECT UNIVERSITY CLINIC

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000651 1551 E Shaw Ave Ste 139 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)320-0490 NPI: 1427317981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Fresno

LASALLE - CAMARENA HEALTH - MILLBROOK HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000173 7202 N Millbrook Ave Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1447309885 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Hmong (White), Laotian, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

LASALLE - CEDAR

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000458 4770 N Cedar Ave Fresno, CA 93726 (559)860-4900 NPI: 1033627179 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Laotian, Spanish, Thai Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ADDAMS ELEM HLTH & WELLNESS

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000771 1510 N Lafayette Ave Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6860 NPI: 1053969642 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m.

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ELM COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000028
2740 S Elm Ave
Fresno, CA 93706
(559)457-5200
NPI: 1245489814
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 a.m. 7:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - GASTON HEALTH & WELLNESS

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000050
1120 E Church Ave
Fresno, CA 93706
(559)457-6970
NPI: 1790100402
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. 4:00 p.m.

Fresno

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - NORTH FINE COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000699 1945 N Fine Ave Fresno, CA 93727 (559)457-5650 NPI: 1720347149 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER HLTH CENTER

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000098
1350 S Orange Ave
Fresno, CA 93702
(559)457-5400
NPI: 1740439314
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Clinic Typ
Clinic Typ
Clinic Typ
Clinic Typ
302 Fresn
(559)457Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Fresno

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000270
2505 E Divisadero St
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)457-5500
NPI: 1427207000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB)

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - WEST FRESNO COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000732
302 Fresno St Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93706
(559)457-5700
NPI: 1326297904
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Fresno

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - WEST SHAW COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000009 3645 W Shaw Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)457-6800 NPI: 1033486048 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -5:30 p.m.

LASALLE - KINGS WINERY MEDICAL CLINIC

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000427
4929 E Kings Canyon Rd
Fresno, CA 93727
(559)255-6476
NPI: 1265521488
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Hmong (White), Hmong
(Blue/Green), Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Fresno LASALLE - NORTH MARKS MEDICAL CLINIC

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000365 4011 N Marks Ave Fresno, CA 93722 (559)860-4925 NPI: 1184049793 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Hmong (White), Hmong (Blue/Green), Punjabi, Spanish After Hours Phone Number: (559)860-4925 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000757
4646 N 1st St
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1164934725
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Fresno

4:00 p.m.

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - N FIRST ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000667
6095 N 1st St
Fresno, CA 93710
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1184100364
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH FIRST ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000315
4844 N 1st St Ste 104
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1205367646
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 A.M. 4:00 P.M.
Self Reported Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Fresno

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH MERCED ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000317
2505 Merced St
Fresno, CA 93721
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1871005439
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 4:00 p.m.
Accessibility:

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH SHIELDS

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000318
3748 E Shields Ave
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1619481348
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 4:00 p.m.
Accessibility: Limited(IB)

Fresno

LASALLE - TODOS PARA LA SALUD - FIRST ST

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49001022 4420 N 1st St Suite 123 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)231-5366 NPI: 1184164873 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Tues 9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M. Wed 8:00 A.M. -8:00 P.M. Thu - Fri 9:00 A.M.

LASALLE-CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000289
2760 S Elm Ave
Fresno, CA 93706
(559)457-5300
NPI: 1669621447
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)457-5300
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m.
7:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno PLANNED PARENTHOOD MAR MONTE- FAMILY

FIRST Clinic Type: CC

ID Number: MC00000667

6095 N 1st St Fresno, CA 93710 (559)446-1515

Email:jennifer_stork@ppmar

monte.org

NPI: 1023062593 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. Tue - Thu 8:30 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Fri 9:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

SANTE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG AVE

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000757 4646 N 1St St Fresno, CA 93726

(866)707-6664

Website:

www.omnifamilyhealth.org NPI: 1164934725 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Fresno

SANTE - TODOS PARA LA SALUD - FIRST STREET

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000906 4420 N 1St St Ste 123 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)231-5366 NPI: 1740625235 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tues 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 8:00 a.m. -8:00 p.m. Turs, Fri 9:00 a.m.

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MERCED ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000317
2505 Merced St
Fresno, CA 93721
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1871005439
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Fresno

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-FIRST ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000361
6107 N 1st St
Fresno, CA 93710
(866)707-6664
Email:credentialing@omnifa

milyhealth.org Website:

www.omnifamilyhealth.org NPI: 1184100364

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

-5:00 p.m.

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-N FIRST ST

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000315
4844 N 1st St Ste 104
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1205367646
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m.

Fresno

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-SHIELDS

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000318
3748 E Shields Ave
Fresno, CA 93726
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1619481348
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - ASHLAN

Accessibility: Limited(IB)

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001163
2848 W Ashlan Ave
Fresno, CA 93705
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1689382400
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon 8:30AM-8:00PM
Tue-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - BLACKSTONE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000621 1110 N Blackstone Ave Fresno, CA 93701 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1679198279 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

Fresno

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - BULLARD

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001171 1780 E Bullard Avenue Fresno, CA 93710 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1265087316 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 7:30AM-9:00PM SAT-SUN

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - CHURCH

9AM-5:30PM

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000979
5090 E Church Ave
Fresno, CA 93725
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1548918600
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MILBURN

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001175
6810 N Milburn Avenue
Fresno, CA 93722
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1780220822
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 7:30AM-9:00PM

Fresno

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MINNEWAWA

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000952
645 S Minnewawa Ave
Fresno, CA 93727
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1336804939
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Tue-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - TUOLUMNE

Hours: Mon 8:30AM-8:00PM

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000613
2630 Tuolumne St
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1457974206
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon-Fri 9AM-5PM

Fresno

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CENTRAL FRESNO COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000107
4711 W. Ashlan Ave
Fresno, CA 93722
(559)203-6660
NPI: 1992183669
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 7:00

Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 7:0 p.m. Tues - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Hanford

ADVENTIST HEALTH -HANFORD

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000021
1025 N Douty St
Hanford, CA 93230
(559)537-0170
NPI: 1417930892
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Russian, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Hanford

ADVENTIST HEALTH -HOME GARDEN

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000062 11899 Shaw PI Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0192 NPI: 1467678342 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB)

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -HANFORD

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000556 329 W 8th St Ste 109 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 NPI: 1356860852 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00

p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford ARIA COMMUNITY

HEALTH CENTER -HANFORD - 111

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000629 329 W 8th St Ste 111 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 NPI: 1356860852 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Thur 7:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK-HANFORD -CalViva

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000278 250 W 5th St Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1467504530 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Hanford

OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-HANFORD

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000334
355 Campus Dr Ste E
Hanford, CA 93230
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1912418310
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

5:00 p.m.

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - HANFORD

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001172
1542 Mall Drive
Hanford, CA 93230
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1962168104
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM

Huron

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - HURON

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000763
16916 5th St
Huron, CA 93234
(559)945-9090
NPI: 1528041779
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - HURON 13TH

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000404
17008 13th St
Huron, CA 93234
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1629621651
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon 8:30AM-8:00PM Thur -Fri 7:30AM-5:30PM

Kerman

ADVENTIST HEALTH -KERMAN

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00001338 1000 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)846-9370

Website: penninsd@ah.org NPI: 1902823461

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

2:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - KERMAN

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00000444
517 S Madera Ave
Kerman, CA 93630
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1710196670
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri
7:30AM-9:00PM, SAT-SUN
9:00AM-5:30PM

Kerman

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KERMAN HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000398 449 S Madera Ave Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 Website:

www.vht.orgdvillafan@vht.or

NPI: 1962567388
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Tue & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KERMAN USD COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC00001307
702 S. Eight St.
Kerman, CA 93630
(559)364-2975
NPI: 1194068379
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -

5:30 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Kettleman City

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -KETTLEMAN CITY

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000303 304 Becky Pease St Kettleman City, CA 93239 (559)717-4686 NPI: 1275918674

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: MOn - Thu 7:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Kingsburg

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - KINGSBURG

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1225364060 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

6:00 p.m.

Kingsburg

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - KINGSBURG

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001174
1251 Draper Street
Kingsburg, CA 93631
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1164188397
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KINGSBURG- CalViva

8:30AM-5:30PM

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001079
121 W Sierra St
Kingsburg, CA 93631
(559)326-5320
Website: vht.org
NPI: 1033598412
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Lemoore

ADVENTIST HEALTH -LEMOORE

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000544
810 E D St
Lemoore, CA 93245
(559)924-7711
NPI: 1699758003
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Russian, Spanish
Hours: Mon, Thurs, Fri 8
a.m. - 7 p.m. Tues & Wed
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 P.M.
Accessibility:
Limited(EB,IB,R)

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -LEMOORE 209

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000398 209 C St Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7005 NPI: 1073868527 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Office Staff Language(s):

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Lemoore

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN ADVENTIST **HEALTH - TACHI MEDICAL HEALTH-MADERA** CENTER

Clinic Type: CC:TIHC ID Number: MC00000171 16835 Alkali Dr Ste M Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-1541 Website: cvih.org NPI: 1215157375 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)924-1541 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

5:00 p.m.

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - ARMONA ROAD

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000155 250 E Hanford Armona Rd Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1821593971 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Madera

RANCHOS

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000086 11976 Road 37 Madera, CA 93636 (559)645-4191 NPI: 1720459514 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

CAMARENA HEALTH -ALMOND CAMPUS MEDICAL

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000940 740 E Almond Ave Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1649700618 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 11: A.M. -9:00 P.M. Sat - Sun 11:00

A.M. - 9:00 P.M.

Madera

CAMARENA HEALTH -CLEVELAND AVENUE

Clinic Type: FQHC

ID Number: MC49000943 2339 W Cleveland Ave Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1891778114 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 A.M. -

5:00 P.M.

CAMARENA HEALTH - I STREET

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000942 509 South I St Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1891778114 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 A.M. -

5:00 P.M.

Madera

CAMARENA HEALTH -MATILDA TORRES HIGH SCHOOL

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000941 16645 Road 26 Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1164037149 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 7:15 A.M. -

CAMARENA HEALTH -MOBILE UNIT

4:30 P.M.

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000944 16911 Hill Dr Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1124533492 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 A.M. -5:00 P.M.

Madera **CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - ALMOND'S WOMENS HEALTH -CALVIVA** Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000247 363 E Almond Ave Ste 101 Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1649700618 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - COUNTRY CLUB - CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC49000237
1130 Country Club Dr Ste E
Madera, CA 93638
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1891778114
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Madera

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - MADERA -CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000818 344 E 6th St Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 Website:

Www.Camerenahealth.org NPI: 1891778114 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)664-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -8:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - MADERA SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL -CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000253 705 W Pecan Ave Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1588735211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -

4:30 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Madera

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - WOMEN'S HEALTH CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000817 124 S A ST Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1588086771 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - YOSEMITE AVE - CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC49000359
441 E. Yosemite Ave
Madera, CA 93638
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1013406610
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon 7:15 a.m. - 5:30
p.m. Tue - Fri 7:15 a.m. 6:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Madera

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS- ALMOND -CALVIVA

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC00000668
505 E Almond Ave Ste 101
Madera, CA 93637
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1902185630
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

CHARLIE MITCHELL RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000829 41169 Goodwin Way Ste 100 Madera, CA 93636

(559)353-6425 NPI: 1063573962 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Laotian,

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,I

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Mendota

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MENDOTA

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000069 121 Barboza St Mendota, CA 93640 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1427269521 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon-Fri 8:30AM -12:30PM & 1:30PM- 5:30PM

North Fork

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH - NORTH FORK INDIAN & COMM HLTH CTR

Clinic Type: CC:TIHC ID Number: MC00000321 32938 Road 222 Ste 2 North Fork, CA 93643 (559)877-4676 Email:cvih@cvig.org Website: www.cvih.org NPI: 1932329091 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Oakhurst

ADVENTIST HEALTH -OAKHURST

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000709 48677 Victoria Ln Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)683-2711 NPI: 1205253374 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - OAKHURST-CALVIVA

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1437407582 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Orange Cove

ADVENTIST HEALTH-ORANGE COVE

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00001392 1455 Park Blvd. Orange Cove, CA 93646 (559)626-0882 NPI: 1235154006 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,T)

ORCHARD MEDICAL CENTER

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC00000457 555 6th St Orange Cove, CA 93646 (559)626-7118 NPI: 1134690340 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Orange Cove

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - ORANGE COVE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000392

445 11th St

Orange Cove, CA 93646 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1124239231 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00AM-5:30PM

Parlier

ADVENTIST HEALTH -PARLIER NEWMARK

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000153 155 S Newmark Ave Parlier, CA 93648 (559)646-1200 NPI: 1417972282 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

Parlier

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - PARLIER MANNING

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001166
429 Manning Avenue
Parlier, CA 93648
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1477979722
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri 7:30AM 4:30PM

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - PARLIER SCHOOL

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000293
601 3rd St
Parlier, CA 93648
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1215662309
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri 7:30AM -

4:30PM

Prather

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH CLINIC, PRATHER

Clinic Type: CC:TIHC
ID Number: MC00001272
29369 Auberry Rd. Ste.102
Prather, CA 93651
(559)855-5390
Website: CVIH@CVIH.org
NPI: 1902025059
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Reedlev

ADVENTIST HEALTH - REEDLEY CHILDRENS HEALTH

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00001399
1433 N. Acacia Ave.
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)391-3100
NPI: 1083647036
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)

Reedley

ADVENTIST HEALTH -REEDLEY WOMEN'S HEALTH

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1962805283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-REEDLEY JEFFERSON

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00001231
1150 E. Washington Ave.
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)391-3105
NPI: 1497006126
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Reedley

CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MANNING AVENUE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000320
1530 E Manning Ave
Reedley, CA 93654
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1326585431
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - REEDLEY -SANTE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000552 826 E Manning Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1518529866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Reedley

IMG - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH MANNING

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E Manning Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1326585431 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Tue - Thu 8:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

IMG - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH REEDLEY

Clinic Type: FQHC ID Number: MC49000050 925 G St Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1245777358 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sat 8:00 a.m. - 12:00

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - REEDLEY

p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000050 925 G St Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1184100364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m.

Reedlev

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY **HEALTH - REEDLEY E** MANNING AVE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E Manning Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1326585431 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon & Fri 8:00 a.m. - Cultural Competence 5:00 p.m. Tue - Thu 8:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

LASALLE ADVENTIST **HEALTH - REEDLEY CYPRESS**

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000343 372 W Cypress Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (559)931-3110 NPI: 1326063199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Reedley

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - REEDLEY E MANNING AVE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E Manning Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 Email:credentialing@omnifa milyhealth.org Website: www.omnifamilyhealth.org NPI: 1326585431

Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-REEDLEY

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000050 925 G St Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1245777358 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m.

Reedley

UPN - UNITED HEALTH **CENTERS - REEDLEY** MANNING

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001167 1790 E Manning Avenue Reedley, CA 93654 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1528478211 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon & Wed 8:30AM-8:00PM Tue &Thur 8:30AM-5:30PM

Riverdale

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - RIVERDALE

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000789 3567 Mt Whitney Ave Riverdale, CA 93656 (559)867-7200 NPI: 1679819742 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Riverdale

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -RIVERDALE - LASALLE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000148
3554 Mount Whitney Ave
Riverdale, CA 93656
(559)867-4000
NPI: 1154736429
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m.

San Joaquin

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-SAN JOAQUIN HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49000701 21890 W Colorado Ave San Joaquin, CA 93660 (559)693-2462 NPI: 1598821027 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Tue - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Sanger

ADVENTIST HEALTH -SANGER

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00001006
1939 Academy Ave.
Sanger, CA 93657
(559)875-6900
NPI: 1093980823
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m.
Accessibility:

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SANGER

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001168
2502 E Jensen Ave
Sanger, CA 93657
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1962610600
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:30AM-5:30PM

Sanger

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SANGER 7TH

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000284
1570 7th St
Sanger, CA 93657
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1629599535
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:30AM-9:00PM SAT-SUN
9:00AM-5:30PM

Selma

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - SELMA

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000025
1041 Rose Ave
Selma, CA 93662
(559)856-6090
NPI: 1265530018
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 6:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m.

Selma

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - SELMA CENTRAL

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC00000674
2141 High St Ste E
Selma, CA 93662
(559)856-6110
NPI: 1811914377
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Thurs 7:00
a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Fri 8:00 a.m.
- 6:00 p.m.

CVMP - OCHOA FAMILY CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000113
3275 Mccall Ave Ste 102
Selma, CA 93662
(559)896-3808
NPI: 1376674770
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m.5:00 p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Selma FAMILY HFA

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SELMA -SANTE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000509
1850 Whitson St
Selma, CA 93662
(877)960-3426
NPI: 1437623139
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

IMG - OCHOA FAMILY MEDICAL CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC49000113 3275 Mccall Ave Ste 102 Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-3808 NPI: 1376674770 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

IMG - SELMA RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: RHC ID Number: MC00000773

2057 High St Selma, CA 93662 (559)891-9100 NPI: 1124241930 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m. - Selma

LASALLE - OCHOA FAMILY CLINIC

Clinic Type: RHC
ID Number: MC49000113
3275 Mccall Ave Ste 102
Selma, CA 93662
(559)896-3808
NPI: 1376674770
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SELMA HIGHLAND

5:00 p.m.

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC49001169 2705 S Highland Avenue Selma, CA 93662 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1215416839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon

11:00AM-8:00PM Tue-Fri 8:30AM-5:30PM Selma

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SELMA ROSE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49001170
1201 Rose Avenue
Selma, CA 93662
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1285297754
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:30AM-5:30PM

Squaw Valley

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SQUAW -VALLEY - SANTE

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC ID Number: MC00000305 30924 E Kings Canyon Rd Squaw Valley, CA 93675 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1376105189 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Stratford

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -STRATFORD

Clinic Type: FQHC
ID Number: MC49000145
20326 Main St
Stratford, CA 93266
(559)947-3500
NPI: 1992176267
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Tranquillity

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM -GOLDEN PLAINS USD COMMUNITY HEALTH CTR

Clinic Type: CC:FQHC
ID Number: MC49000597
6171 S Daniels Ave
Tranquillity, CA 93668
(559)364-2984
NPI: 1992183669
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon & Fri 8:00 a.m. 12:00 p.m. Wed 1:00 p.m. 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

2:00 p.m.

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

²Accepting existing patients at this time.

³Not accepting new patients at this time.

⁴Accepting new patients.

Avenal

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -AVENAL - KING ST

Internal Medicine

Phui, Khuong C. D.O.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000123

148 E. Kings St. Avenal, CA 93204 (559)386-9000 NPI: 1376743328

License No: 20A11007 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)386-9000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Smith, Charles

W. (NP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Caruthers

ADVENTIST HEALTH -CARUTHERS

Family Practice

Laimer, Hannah D.O.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001326 2440 W. Tahoe Ave. Caruthers, CA 93609 (559)864-3212

NPI: 1831581065 License No: 20A16590 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Caruthers

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish

Physician Language(s): Danish, German, Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Brammer,

Christopher (NP)

Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-CARUTHERS EAST

Family Practice

Laimer, Hannah D.O.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000254

2357 W. Tahoe St. Caruthers, CA 93609

(559)864-5200 NPI: 1831581065

License No: 20A16590 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Danish, German, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Extender(s): Peterson, Marla J. (P.A.), Chata, Shawn (NP), Robin, Walker (NP)

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Chowchilla

Primary Care Physicians

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - CHOWCHILLA - CALVIVA

Family Practice

Bernstein, Kenneth E. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000801 300 Prosperity Blvd. Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1366425357 License No: A030137 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Lurlay, Angela T. (FNP), Randhawa, Gagandeep K. (M.D.)

Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

Gutierrez Garcia, Carolina M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000801 300 Prosperity Blvd.

Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)664-4000

NPI: 1063039055 License No: A182259 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -6:30 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

Perkinson, Byron L. M.D.⁴

Chowchilla

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000801 300 Prosperity Blvd. Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1104854660

License No: A072315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Jandu, Parminder K. (NP) Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

Spalding, Joanne F. M.D.¹

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000801 300 Prosperity Blvd.

Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)664-4000

NPI: 1770693137 License No: A055034

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): French, Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center

Extender(s): Reves, Soledad

(NP)

Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS

Family Practice

Spalding, Joanne F. M.D.¹⁴

Chowchilla

Gender: Female
ID Number: 074115
300 Prosperity Blvd.
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1770693137
License No: A055034
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Reyes, Soledad

(NP)

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

CVMP - CHOWCHILLA FAMILY CLINIC

Internal Medicine

Pannu, Amritpal S. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000807 129 N. Fifth St.

Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)665-0275

NPI: 1306837927 License No: A062711

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559)665-0275

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Urdu

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Urdu

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP

Chowchilla

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

Direct Network: Madera

Family Practice

Veerappa, Nandeesh M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 107922 101 N. Front St. Ste B Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)201-9181 NPI: 1508834938

License No: A086330
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:

(209)213-1050

Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Thu - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Swahili

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi,

Tamil, Telugu Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Kemei, Joash

K. (NP)
Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Internal Medicine

Pannu, Amritpal S. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 068980 129 N. Fifth St. Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)665-0275 NPI: 1306837927 License No: A062711 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Chowchilla

After Hours Phone Number: (559)665-0275

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Urdu

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Urdu

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA

Family Practice

Veerappa, Nandeesh M.D.⁴ Gender: Male

ID Number: 107922
101 N. Front St. Ste B
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559)201-9181
NPI: 1508834938
License No: A086330
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(209)213-1050
Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM 5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 6:00
PM Thu - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Swahili

Swahili

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi,

Tamil, Telugu

Hospital(s): Doctors Medical Center of Modesto, Memorial Medical Center - Modesto Extender(s): Kemei, Joash

K. (NP)

Chowchilla

Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Clovis

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH INC.-HERNDON AVENUE

Family Practice

Dhingra, Meenakshi M.D.¹³

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000285 2740 Herndon Ave.

Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-2608

NPI: 1023231057 License No: A100488 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)299-2608

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E,T)

Feudale, Inderpreet M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female
ID Number: MC00000285
2740 Herndon Ave.
Clovis, CA 93611
(559)299-2608
NPI: 1871937219
License No: A138241
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint

Agnes Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Accessibility:	License No: A047729	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,
Keshishian, Derik M.D. ¹⁴	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None	Community Regional
Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	Accessibility:	Medical Center
ID Number: MC00000285	(559)299-2608	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
2740 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Tinio, James R. M.D.4	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Clovis, CA 93611	5:00 PM	Alternate Name: Tinio,	Tinio, James R. M.D. ²
(559)299-2608	Hospital(s): Clovis	James	Alternate Name: Tinio,
NPI: 1699041426	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	James
License No: A135560	Community Regional	ID Number: MC00000285	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Medical Center	2740 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: MC49000106
Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	Clovis, CA 93611	255 W. Bullard Ave. Ste 109
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	(559)299-2608	Clovis, CA 93612
5:00 PM	Moalemi, Nooshin M. D.O. ¹	NPI: 1831365014	(559)325-5715
Hospital(s): None	3	License No: C147075	NPI: 1831365014
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	License No: C147075
Limited(P,IB,E,T)	ID Number: MC00000285	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Kissel, Aaron C. M.D. ¹⁴	2740 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	Clovis, CA 93611	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
ID Number: MC00000285	(559)299-2608	Physician Language(s):	(559)325-5715
2740 Herndon Ave.	NPI: 1700181450	Tagalog	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Clovis, CA 93611	License No: 20A11628	Hospital(s): Clovis	6:00 PM
(559)299-2608	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1477565356	Training Completed: Yes	Community Regional	Tagalog
License No: A065462	After Hours Phone Number:	Medical Center	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	(559)299-2608	Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN	CENTRAL VALLEY
(559)299-2608 Hours: Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00	Accessibility:	HEALTH- BULLARD	MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY
PM	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Family Practice	Family Practice
Hospital(s): None	Stephenson, Lenzy C.	Shumway, Brandon M.D. ⁴	
Extender(s): Deol, Gurmit S.	D.O. ⁴	Gender: Male	Keshishian, Derik M.D. ¹³
(NP), Ho, Kok C. (NP)	Gender: Female	ID Number: MC49000106	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	ID Number: MC00000285	255 W. Bullard Ave. Ste 109	ID Number: 250970
Limited(P,IB,E,T)	2740 Herndon Ave.	Clovis, CA 93612	2740 Herndon Ave.
Matin, Shaikh B. M.D. ³	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)325-5715	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Male	(559)299-2608	NPI: 1992230437	(559)299-2608
ID Number: MC00000285	NPI: 1497134837	License No: A158473	Email:cvih@cvig.org NPI: 1699041426
2740 Herndon Ave.	License No: 20A16925	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A135560
Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(550)000 0000	Training Completed: No.	rioura. Iviori - i 11 0.00 AIVI -	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Training Completed: No

(559)299-2608

NPI: 1962580852

Training Completed: No

Clovis Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Malekooti, David M. D.O.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 296012 2740 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-2608 NPI: 1003444324 License No: 20A21059 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Zoltani, Malalai M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 293680 2006 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)450-5880 NPI: 1104447622 License No: A186627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) **CHILDNET MEDICAL**

ASSOCIATES - FRESNO

Ashraf, Gohar M.D.4

ID Number: 285734

FFS

Pediatrics

Gender: Male

Clovis 2497 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1699937771 License No: C180508 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Bondale, Niyati S. M.D.² Gender: Female ID Number: 255320 2497 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1528488707 License No: A154494 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Chaudhary, Gulafsha M.D.¹ Gender: Female ID Number: 259368 2497 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1073860680

License No: A165636

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Clovis Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None **COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Pediatrics** Kulkarni, Badrinath M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 130012 782 Medical Center Dr. E. Ste 309 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-2150 NPI: 1508906405 License No: C051562 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES Pediatrics** M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 252092 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1467543769 License No: C160272 **Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM

Olaniyan, Omobola A. 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital

Clovis SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS **Pediatrics** Kim, Cynthia D.O.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 290683 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1114450004 License No: 20A17077 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None **UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - HERNDON Pediatrics** Bazyani, Menouchehr M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001173 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 103 Clovis, CA 93611 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1154461051 License No: A087582 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -12:30 PM 1:30 PM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hungarian Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center. Kaweah Delta District Hospital Certification(s): CPSP

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CLOVIS COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Family Practice

Bangalore, Archana M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1801349683 License No: A157666 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Djabrayan, John T. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

ID Number: MC00000918
180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B
Clovis, CA 93612
(559)203-6600
NPI: 1861805814
License No: A136184
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)203-6600
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00
PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00

AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -

12:00 PM

Clovis

Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Mundi, Amritpal D.O.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1063076941 License No: 20A19908 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi
Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Hanford, Community
Regional Medical Center

Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Nadipally, Sudhakar M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600

NPI: 1114227733 License No: A116136

Clovis

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00
PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00
AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM 12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi,
Spanish, Telugu

Physician Language(s): Telugu

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Rivera, Kenny S. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1891292629

License No: A175093 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00

AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Internal Medicine

Pinto, Mark A. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612

Clovis

(559)203-6600 NPI: 1801882360 License No: A070500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes **Medical Center** Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Coalinga

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERSFRESNO COUNTY

Pediatrics

Jain, Vipin K. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 276716 155 S. Fifth St. Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)935-4282 NPI: 1144274952 License No: C172651 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 71

Coalinga Corcoran Corcoran Dinuba Hospital(s): Adventist Health **Cultural Competence** Dinuba, CA 93618 **Cultural Competence** Reedley, Adventist Health -Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No (559)591-4166 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1114297330 Selma Accessibility: 5:00 PM (559)992-8200 License No: A118752 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** 6:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 Training Completed: Yes Spanish **SANTE - COALINGA** After Hours Phone Number: Physician Language(s): PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM **VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS** (559)683-0672 Spanish Office Staff Language(s): **Family Practice** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): Adventist Health Spanish Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D.⁴ Physician Language(s): Reedlev 6:00 PM Gender: Male Certification(s): CPSP Spanish Office Staff Language(s): ID Number: MC49000744 Accessibility: Hospital(s): Adventist Health Spanish 1145 Phelps Ave. Ste 104 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hanford, Adventist Health Physician Language(s): Coalinga, CA 93210 Reedley Punjabi, Spanish Martnez, Jose M.D.4 (559)935-4374 Extender(s): Kaur, Hospital(s): None Gender: Male NPI: 1699883157 Amandeep (M.D.) Extender(s): Suarez, Boris ID Number: MC00000071 License No: G066374 M. (P.A.), Allenger, Accessibility: 1212 Hanna Ave. **Cultural Competence** Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Lawrence (NP) Corcoran, CA 93212 Training Completed: Yes Accessibility: **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** (559)992-2800 After Hours Phone Number: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) **CENTERS - CORCORAN** NPI: 1023118668 (559)935-4374 **Direct Network: Tulare** License No: G075595 **Family Practice** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence **General Practice** Nwagwu, Chinedu M.D.4 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Narayan, Anand M.D.4 Gender: Female Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: MC49001164 Spanish Gender: Male 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): 1000 Chittenden Ave. ID Number: 201391 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Corcoran, CA 93212 317 W. El Monte Way Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health (800)492-4227 Dinuba, CA 93618 Physician Language(s): (559)591-6200 Hanford NPI: 1770112054 Spanish License No: A183092 NPI: 1013221845 Certification(s): CHDP Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,R) Cultural Competence License No: A119482 Accessibility: Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Corcoran Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes **ADVENTIST** Medina, Juan R. M.D.4 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: **HEALTH-CORCORAN** Gender: Male Hospital(s): None (559)725-1363 ID Number: MC00000071 **Family Practice** Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Dinuba 1212 Hanna Ave. 6:00 PM Ayala, Raul M.D.⁴ **ADVENTIST** Corcoran, CA 93212 Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male **HEALTH-DINUBA PLAZA** (559)992-2800 Spanish ID Number: MC00000071 Email:PERLOSA1@AH.OR

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

1212 Hanna Ave.

NPI: 1164774675

(559)992-2800

Corcoran, CA 93212

License No: A123165

G

NPI: 1497853568

License No: G072888

72 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Family Practice

Gender: Male

Guzman, Luis A. M.D.4

ID Number: MC00001025

444 W. El Monte Way

Physician Language(s):

Certification(s): CPSP

Hospital(s): None

Spanish

	Primary Car	e Physicians		
Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba	
Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1578513610	License No: A119482	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Punjabi, Spanish	License No: 20A06977	Cultural Competence	
FAMILY HEALTHCARE	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Rai, Dev S.	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	
NETWORK - DINUBA	(P.A.)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)725-1363	
Family Practice	Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	
Villalobos, Miguel A. M.D. ⁴	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Office Staff Language(s):	6:00 PM	
Gender: Male	IMG - NARAYAN MEDICAL	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	
ID Number: MC49000457	CLINIC	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	
324 N. Vermont Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618	General Practice	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	
(877)960-3426	Narayan, Anand M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital	Spanish Hospital(s): None	
NPI: 1073572228	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Certification(s): CPSP	
License No: G077997	ID Number: MC49000741	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Cultural Competence	317 W. El Monte Way	Martinez, Rafael A. M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Training Completed: No	Dinuba, CA 93618	Gender: Male	LACALLE ADVENTION	S
Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00	(559)591-6200	ID Number: MC49000070	HEALTH COMMUNITY	
AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	NPI: 1013221845 License No: A119482	355 Monte Vista Dr.	CARE - DINUBA WEST	Physicians
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Dinuba, CA 93618	General Practice	2
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	(559)595-7650	Mimura, Gary H. M.D. ²	Care
Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1033572177		
Accessibility:	(559)725-1363	License No: A158362 Cultural Competence	ID Number: MC00000267	Primarv
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: No		<u></u>
IMG - DINUBA RURAL	6:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Dinuba, CA 93618	
HEALTH	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	(559)595-9890	
General Practice	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1831246859 License No: A037123	
Kaleka, Virender S. M.D. ⁴	Spanish	Spanish	Cultural Competence	
Alternate Name: Kaleka,	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	
Virender S	Certification(s): CPSP	Spanish Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	
Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility:	(559)595-9890	
ID Number: MC49000428	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
420 E. El Monte Way	KAWEAH HEALTH	LASALLE - NARAYAN	- 5:00 PM	
Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-9500	DINUBA CLINIC	MEDICAL CLINIC	Office Staff Language(s):	
NPI: 1982659322	Family Practice	General Practice	_ Spanish Physician Language(s):	
License No: A043546	Hagopian-Dresser, Laurie	Narayan, Anand M.D. ⁴	Spanish	
Cultural Competence	H. D.O. ⁴	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female	ID Number: MC49000741	Hanford, Adventist Health	
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: MC49000070	317 W. El Monte Way	Reedley, Sierra View District	
(559)595-9500	355 Monte Vista Dr.	Dinuba, CA 93618	Hospital	
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Dinuba, CA 93618	(559)591-6200	Extender(s): Askren, Karen	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)595-7650

NPI: 1013221845

5:00 PM

A. (P.A.)

Primary Care Physicians			
Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba
Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CPSP VALLEY HEALTH TEAM DINUBA COMMUNITY	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CLOVIS COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-DINUBA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTERS-Calviva
CENTERS - DINUBA	CENTERS - LASALLE	Family Practice	Family Practice
Family Practice	Family Practice	Dominguez, Ronald E.	Dominguez, Ronald E.
Arellano Banoni, Gisela M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000607 300 Westgate Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1790098341 License No: A127294 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Johnson, Mary A. (P.A.) Welden, Arnold O. M.D. ¹⁴ Alternate Name: WELDON, ARNOLD Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000607 300 Westgate Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1699788349 License No: C042350 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	Dominguez, Ronald E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1417257452 License No: A114123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Harris IV, Robert M. (P.A.), Rumsey, Jessica (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1417257452 License No: A114123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Harris IV, Robert M. (P.A.), Rumsey, Jessica (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1417257452 License No: A114123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Harris IV, Robert M. (P.A.), Rumsey, Jessica (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Lo, Fi D. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

74 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Dinuba, CA 93618

(559)595-1000

Dinuba NPI: 1457813974 License No: A177849 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White), Thai Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:

Mundi, Amritpal D.O.4

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1063076941 License No: 20A19908 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Wang, Yi F. M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Female

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi

Accessibility:

Hospital(s): None

ID Number: MC00000573

Dinuba

888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1194222950 License No: A174648 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Internal Medicine

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pinto, Mark A. M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1801882360 License No: A070500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

Firebaugh

WESTSIDE MEDICAL **GROUP - FIREBAUGH**

General Practice

Miller, Dennis K. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001273

1107 O St.

Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-9000

NPI: 1487893483 License No: 20A08981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)

Pediatrics

Hernandez, Rogelio M. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001273

1107 O St.

Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-9000 NPI: 1659387629

License No: A049249 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)659-9000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Firebaugh

Extender(s): Marcial, Marieta T. (NP), Riar, Jaspreet (P.A.) Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)

Fowler

ADVENTIST HEALTH -FOWLER

Family Practice

Edum. Adnaan M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000411 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd

Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1609398882

License No: A170003 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Javali, Shruti M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000411 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1073035440 License No: A169683 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fowler Fowler Fowler Fowler Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Adventist Health **Cultural Competence** Fowler, CA 93625 Extender(s): Nunez, Hanford, Adventist Health -Training Completed: Yes (559)492-4227 After Hours Phone Number: Evangelina R. (P.A.), Selma, Saint Agnes Medical NPI: 1962758748 Wijesinghe, Sampath (P.A.) Center (559)834-3973 License No: OPT14476 Certification(s): CPSP Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 **Cultural Competence Pediatrics** Training Completed: No Accessibility: PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 Villa, Filomena Hazel R. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -AM - 5:30 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) M.D.¹⁴ Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS Gender: Female Spanish Office Staff Language(s): **Family Practice** ID Number: MC49000411 Physician Language(s): Spanish 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Chen, Harry M.D.4 Hindi, Punjabi Physician Language(s): Fowler, CA 93625 Gender: Male Hospital(s): Community Mandarin (559)834-1614 ID Number: 098998 Regional Medical Center Hospital(s): Community NPI: 1689861007 128 N. Sixth St. Accessibility: Regional Medical Center License No: A107813 Fowler, CA 93625 Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cultural Competence (559)676-3975 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Kaur, Gursharnjit M.D.4 Training Completed: No NPI: 1457383358 Gender: Female Fresno Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -License No: A077537 ID Number: MC49000048 **CAMARENA HEALTH -**6:00 PM Cultural Competence 106 E. Main St. MILLBROOK HEALTH Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Fowler, CA 93625 CENTER Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)834-3973 Physician Language(s): **General Practice** 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 NPI: 1003348921 Spanish PM Kelada, Bassem S. M.D.⁴ License No: A163713 Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** LASALLE MEDICAL Mandarin ID Number: MC49000173 Training Completed: No **ASSOCIATES** Hospital(s): Adventist Health 7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 Hanford. Adventist Health -**Family Practice** 202 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 Selma, Saint Agnes Medical Fresno, CA 93720 AM - 5:30 PM Chen, Harry M.D.4 Center (559)664-4000 Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male Certification(s): CPSP NPI: 1154749976 ID Number: 098998 Spanish Accessibility: License No: A153031 Physician Language(s): 128 N. Sixth St. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cultural Competence Spanish Fowler, CA 93625 **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** Training Completed: Yes Hospital(s): Community (559)676-3975 **CENTERS - FOWLER** Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -Regional Medical Center NPI: 1457383358 7:00 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 5:00 Accessibility: **Family Practice** License No: A077537 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) **Cultural Competence** Aulakh, Bobby S. M.D.¹⁴ Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** Gender: Male Arabic Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**CENTERS - KERMAN** ID Number: MC49000048 Hospital(s): None 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 106 E. Main St. **Pediatrics** Extender(s): Sidhu, Jatinder

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fowler, CA 93625

NPI: 1427494061

License No: A139510

(800)492-4227

PM

Mandarin

Physician Language(s):

76 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Luu, Hong G. O.D.4

ID Number: MC00000444

Gender: Male

106 E. Main St.

K. (NP)

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **CENTRAL VALLEY** Koshkakaryan, Gayane Fresno, CA 93720 1122 S. St. Ste 102 **MEDICAL PROVIDERS-**D.O.14 (559)224-7990 Fresno, CA 93721 NPI: 1124385547 (559)268-1737 FRESNO COUNTY Gender: Female NPI: 1679079073 ID Number: 293263 License No: A170542 **Family Practice** 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste **Cultural Competence** License No: 20A17999 Castro, Irma Y. M.D.⁴ Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** 107 Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93722 ID Number: 027199 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -(559)450-6310 1300 N. Fresno St. Ste 220 NPI: 1336645209 Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 12:00 Fresno, CA 93703 Hindi, Spanish License No: 20A17681 PM (559)495-6707 Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence NPI: 1285652669 Training Completed: No Hindi Hmong, Spanish, Thai License No: A049161 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): **Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Hmong (Blue/Green) Training Completed: Yes Office Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital(s): Clovis After Hours Phone Number: Community Hospital, Spanish **CHILDNET MEDICAL** (559)495-6707 Community Regional Physician Language(s): **ASSOCIATES - FRESNO** Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -Spanish Medical Center, Valley **FFS** 4:00 PM Children's Hospital Hospital(s): Saint Agnes **Pediatrics** Physician Language(s): Self Reported Accessibility: **Medical Center** Spanish Bondale, Niyati S. M.D.⁴ Accessibility: Limited(P) Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Female Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Kaur. Sukhbir M.D.4 Community Hospital, ID Number: 255320 Soewono, Katarina M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Female Community Regional 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Gender: Female ID Number: 068198 Medical Center, Adventist Fresno, CA 93720 ID Number: 292491 371 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 115 Health - Selma, Saint Agnes (559)438-2300 Fresno, CA 93710 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste **Medical Center** NPI: 1528488707 110 (559)448-8700 Certification(s): CHDP License No: A154494 Fresno, CA 93722 NPI: 1225195365 Accessibility: Limited(P,E) **Cultural Competence** (559)450-0463 License No: A053283 Gill, Harinder M.D.4 Training Completed: No NPI: 1366062408 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -Gender: Male License No: A183157 Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM ID Number: 290796 After Hours Phone Number: Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): 1221 E. Spruce Ave. Training Completed: No (559)448-8700 Hindi, Spanish Fresno, CA 93720 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -(559)450-5777 Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM 4:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30 Hindi NPI: 1831719616 Hospital(s): Saint Agnes PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's License No: A183599 Medical Center Office Staff Language(s): Hospital, Saint Agnes **Cultural Competence** Spanish **Pediatrics** Medical Center Training Completed: No Physician Language(s): Sidhu, Divya U. M.D.4 Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish 5:00 PM Gender: Female Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital(s): Clovis ID Number: 223049 Hospital(s): None Johnston, Allie E. D.O.4 Community Hospital,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Female

ID Number: 274419

568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste

101

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Community Regional

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

78 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno, CA 93726 (559)224-4365 NPI: 1467543769 License No: C160272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 1:0 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Spanish Amage Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	, , ,	Fresno, CA 93726 (559)224-4365 NPI: 1043701378 License No: A165256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
NPI: 1467543769 License No: C160272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None Steele, Finnian M. D.O. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 271272 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	NPI: 1043701378 License No: A165256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
License No: C160272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Guigarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Steele, Finnian M. D.O. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 271272 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	License No: A165256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Gender: Female ID Number: 271272 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Gender: Female ID Number: 271272 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Accessibility:	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Accessibility:	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s): Accessibility:	108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	Office Staff Language(s):
	Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990	
Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)256-7990	Spanish
	,	·
Physician Language(s): Ranu, Paulinder S. M.D. ⁴		Physician Language(s):
Spanish Gender: Male	License No: 20A18884	Spanish
Hospital(s): None ID Number: 262615	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Accessibility: 5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Training Completed: No	Hospital
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Fresno, CA 93727	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Accessibility:
Olaniyan, Omobola A. (559)251-7505	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
M.D. ¹² Email:paulranu@gmail.cor	n Hospital(s): Valley Children's	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -
Gender: Female NPI: 1811351992	Hospital	BLACKSTONE
ID Number: 252092 License No: A157613	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	COMMUNITY HEALTH
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste Cultural Competence	Steele, Finnian M. D.O.4	CENTER
108 Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	Family Practice
Fresno, CA 93722 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	ID Number: 271272	Amini, Tara P.A. ⁴
(559)256-7990 5:00 PM	3636 N. First St. Ste 120	Gender: Female
NPI: 1467543769 Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93726	ID Number: MC49001014
License No: C160272 Punjabi, Spanish	(559)224-4365	1685 E Home Ave.
Cultural Competence Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1316259682	Fresno, CA 93728
Training Completed: Yes Punjabi, Spanish	License No: 20A18884	(559)457-6900
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1508079906
5:00 PM Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	License No: PA19080
Hospital(s): None Limited(EB,IB,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Cultural Competence
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Sangrujiveth, Orathai	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ⁴ M.D. ³	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male Gender: Female	Spanish	5:00 PM
ID Number: 077918 ID Number: 048143	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd. 6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 19		Farsi, German, Turkish
Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93727 (559)268-1737	Hospital	,
(559)455-1500 NPI: 1578669511	Accessibility:	Balli, Swetha M.D. ⁴
NPI: 1750490827 License No: A041562	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Female
License No: A053344 Cultural Competence	Tappin, Keenia M. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: MC49001014
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female	1685 E. Home Ave.
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	ID Number: 271107	Fresno, CA 93728
5:00 PM	3636 N. First St. Ste 120	(559)457-6900 NPI: 1063991370

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
License No: A174790	Ayala-Rodriguez, Irving	ID Number: MC00001017	NPI: 1659804748	
Cultural Competence	M.D. ¹⁴	2740 S. Elm Ave.	License No: A163696	
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93706	Cultural Competence	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC00001017	(559)457-5200	Training Completed: No	
5:00 PM	2740 S. Elm Ave.	NPI: 1316146335	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93706	License No: A100052	8:00 PM	
Kaur, Simranjeet M.D. ¹⁴	(559)457-5200	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	
Gender: Female	NPI: 1558724963	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	
ID Number: MC49001014	License No: A159093	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	
1685 E Home Ave.	Cultural Competence	8:00 PM	Spanish	
Fresno, CA 93728	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	
(559)457-6900	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Extender(s): Preslar, Sarah	
NPI: 1790206407	8:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	E. (NP)	
License No: A169547	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Mcgill, Terrance A. M.D.4	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Marquez, Verna L. M.D.4	ID Number: MC00001017	
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	2740 S. Elm Ave.	
CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -	- Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: MC00001017	Fresno, CA 93706	
ELM COMM HEALTH	Becerra Ramirez, Milagros	2740 S. Elm Ave.	(559)457-5200	
CENTER	M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93706	NPI: 1093219305	
Family Practice	Gender: Female	(559)457-5200	License No: A173442	
<u>-</u>	- ID Number: MC00001017	NPI: 1285021378	Cultural Competence	
Arreaza, Hector J. M.D. ¹⁴	2740 S. Elm Ave.	License No: A151951	Training Completed: No	
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93706	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	
ID Number: MC00001017	(559)457-5400	Training Completed: No	8:00 PM	
2740 S. Elm Ave.	NPI: 1477180032	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	
Fresno, CA 93706	License No: A188188	8:00 PM	Spanish	
(559)457-5200	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	
NPI: 1366853194	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	
License No: A144976	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Accessibility:	Nwosu, Ikenna M.D. ⁴	
8:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Martinez Duenas, Yunior	ID Number: MC00001017	
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	M.D. ⁴	2740 S. Elm Ave.	
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93706	
Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: MC00001017	(559)457-5200	
Hospital(s): None	Marinas, Marlowe C. M.D. ¹	2740 S. Elm Ave.	NPI: 1629604574	
Accessibility:	4	Fresno, CA 93706	License No: A182751	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

80 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno, CA 93706

(559)457-5200

License No: A182751

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	8:00 PM	Spanish
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
8:00 PM	8:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Medical Center	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Uy, Jacqueline M. M.D. ⁴
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	,	Gender: Female
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Sharma, Anirudh M.D. ⁴	ID Number: MC00001017
,	,	Gender: Male	2740 S. Elm Ave.
Palomino Vargas, Jorge D.	Randhawa, Harjot S. M.D. ¹	ID Number: MC00001017	Fresno, CA 93706
M.D. ⁴	4	2740 S. Elm Ave.	(559)457-5200
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93706	NPI: 1831453836
ID Number: MC00001017	ID Number: MC00001017	(559)457-5200	License No: A131845
2740 S. Elm Ave.	2740 S. Elm Ave.	NPI: 1043976285	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93706	Fresno, CA 93706	License No: A175447	Training Completed: No
(559)457-5200	(559)457-5200	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1760845846	NPI: 1962031005	Training Completed: No	8:00 PM
License No: A159750	License No: A188736	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	8:00 PM	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Tagalog
8:00 PM	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Medical Center
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Internal Medicine
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): None	Stewart-Hayostek, Carol A.	Khosrovi-Eghbal, Arash
Medical Center, Kern	Accessibility:	M.D. ⁴	M.D. ¹⁴
Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Female	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Schlaerth, Katherine R.	ID Number: MC00001017	ID Number: MC00001017
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	M.D. ⁴	2740 S. Elm Ave.	2740 S. Elm Ave.
Parker, Tana S. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93706	Fresno, CA 93706
Gender: Female	ID Number: MC00001017	(559)457-5200	(559)457-5200
ID Number: MC00001017	2740 S. Elm Ave.	NPI: 1508880618	NPI: 1164873840
2740 S. Elm Ave.	Fresno, CA 93706	License No: G085518	License No: A157669
Fresno, CA 93706	(559)457-5200	Cultural Competence	
(559)457-5200	NPI: 1750312294	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1033553466	License No: G019986	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
License No: A138514	Cultural Competence	8:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
21001100 140. / (1000 17	Talta Composition	0.001 101	8:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Office Staff Language(s):	OB/GYN
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pabbathi, Sabitha R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200	Medical Center Extender(s): Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - WEST SHAW COMM CENTER	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D.4 Gender: Female	Adams, Auther E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1609858257 License No: A040262
NPI: 1477744498	Family Practice	ID Number: MC00000206	Cultural Competence
License No: C158466 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility:	Hagan, Anjani M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000009 3645 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)457-6800 NPI: 1043873185 License No: A182248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	1945 N. Fine Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)457-5650 NPI: 1679916019 License No: A149004 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)457-5650 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Doctors Hospital of Manteca, Sutter Tracy Community Hospital Certification(s): CPSP Pediatrics Gupta, Surendra M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH	5:30 PM Hospital(s): None CLINICA SIERRA VISTA- NORTH FINE COMM HEALTH CENTER	Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1033593769
Family Practice	Family Practice	Medical Center Extender(s): Williams,	License No: A152468 Cultural Competence
Thomas, Michelle A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NPI: 1588674634 License No: A062122 Cultural Competence	Beare, Matthew M.D. ¹⁴ Alternate Name: BEARE, MATTHEW Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000206 1945 N. Fine Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)457-5650	Frances S. (NP), Juneja, Neeraj (FNP), Woods, Carrie (FNP), Scott, Esmeralda (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Mccarron, Maria Katrina D. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1326400052

License No: A159055

5:00 PM

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -

82 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Female

2760 S.Elm Ave.

ID Number: MC00001005

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1346599966	COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS	Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:	CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG AVENUE
License No: A133977	Family Practice	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Family Practice
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Carey, David F. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 261014 7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102a Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-2997 NPI: 1790060457 License No: A118679 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Thiagarajan, Karthy M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 264797 7005 N. Milburn Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)603-7400 NPI: 1528597424 License No: A169709 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hernandez, Ulisses D.O. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000757 4646 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1669033908 License No: 20A20036 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-FRESNO	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Family Practice	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hindi, Tamil	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Beare, Matthew M.D. ^{1 2} Alternate Name: BEARE, MATTHEW Gender: Male ID Number: 253015 1945 N. Fine Ave. Ste 100	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Senzaki, Susan V. (NP), Paredes, Maria	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - 1ST STREET, STE 104	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Internal Medicine
Fresno, CA 93727	Cecilia U. (NP), Smith,	Internal Medicine	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
(559)457-5650 Website: WWW.CLINICASIERRAVIS	Marikit (NP), Loera, Janette (NP) Carey, David F. M.D. ⁴	Chien, Henry M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Chien, Henry M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000757
TA.ORG NPI: 1326400052 License No: A159055 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 261014 2066 E Copper Ave Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93730 (559)299-2997 NPI: 1790060457 License No: A118679 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: MC49000315 4844 N. First St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93726 (800)300-6664 NPI: 1922530864 License No: A169395 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish	4646 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1922530864 License No: A169395 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Accessibility:

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

Mandarin, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Extender(s): Adangai,	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: MC49000317	Gender: Male
Justina (NP)	(866)707-6664	2505 Merced St.	ID Number: MC49000317
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721	2505 Merced St.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	(866)707-6664	Fresno, CA 93721
Hayes, Joseph L. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	NPI: 1669033908 License No: 20A20036	(800)300-6664 NPI: 1922530864
ID Number: MC49000757	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	License No: A169395
4646 N. First St.	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93726	Hospital(s): Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
(866)707-6664	Regional Medical Center,	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1083681498	Kaweah Delta District	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
License No: 20A16344	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	T. (P.A.), Castro, Miguel A.	Hospital(s): None	Mandarin, Spanish
5:00 PM	(P.A.), Zarazua, Luis (NP),	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
Office Staff Language(s):	Morales, Samuel (P.A.)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility:
Spanish	Accessibility:	Internal Medicine	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Bautista, Jose L. M.D. ⁴	CVMP - OMNI FAMILY
Spanish	Hernandez, Alex Y. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	HEALTH SHIELDS
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	ID Number: MC49000317	AVENUE
Extender(s): Bajwa,	ID Number: MC49000317	2505 Merced St.	Family Practice
Rajwinder K. (NP), Roman,	2505 Merced St.	Fresno, CA 93721	Hernandez, Ulisses D.O. ¹⁴
Jennifer (NP)	Fresno, CA 93721	(866)707-6664	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	(866)707-6664	NPI: 1134119308	ID Number: MC49000318
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1720310592	License No: A043293	3748 E. Shields Ave.
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	License No: C153842	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93726
HEALTH - MERCED	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	(866)707-6664
STREET	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1669033908
Family Practice	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	License No: 20A20036
Bautista, Luis G. M.D.4	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence
Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No
LUIS	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Spanish	Hospital(s): Community	5:00 PM
ID Number: MC49000317	Hospital(s): None	Regional Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):
2505 Merced St.	Extender(s): Nunez,	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	Evangelina R. (P.A.),	Extender(s): Mercado, Edgar	Physician Language(s):
(866)707-6664	Bautista, Catalina (P.A.)	(P.A.)	Spanish
NPI: 1295712206	Accessibility:	Certification(s): CHDP	Hospital(s): None
License No: A097270	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility:	Accessibility: Limited(IB)
Cultural Competence	Hernandez, Ulisses D.O. ¹⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	_	
	23	Chien, Henry M.D. ⁴	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

84 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Pediatrics	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	(559)271-0231	Fresno, CA 93721
Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela	4:00 PM	NPI: 1578731428	(559)268-9737
N. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):	License No: A030582	NPI: 1376685685
Gender: Female	Hindi, Spanish	Cultural Competence	License No: A088903
ID Number: MC49000318	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
3748 E. Shields Ave.	Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93726	Community Regional	(559)271-0231	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
(866)707-6664	Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	5:30 PM
NPI: 1295837177	Extender(s): Lascuna, Maria	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
License No: A035880	A. (FNP), Lee, Isabel Y.	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish, Tagalog
Cultural Competence	(FNP)	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: Yes	Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital, Saint
After Hours Phone Number:	Accessibility: Limited(P,E)	Punjabi, Spanish, Swahili	Agnes Medical Center
(559)224-7272	Castro, Irma Y. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility: Limited(IB)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Accessibility:	Tiu, Lalaine L. M.D. ⁴
4:00 PM	ID Number: 027199	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	1300 N. Fresno St. Ste 220	Mariano Jr, Hipolito G.	ID Number: 200365
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93703	M.D. ⁴	3069 Tulare St.
Physician Language(s):	(559)495-6707	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721
Spanish	NPI: 1285652669	ID Number: 139090	(559)412-8812
Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A049161	4182 N. First St. Ste 105	NPI: 1225173537
Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93726	License No: A063191
Community Regional	Training Completed: Yes	(559)224-3300	Cultural Competence
Medical Center, Valley	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1376685685	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -
Children's Hospital, Saint	(559)495-6707 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	License No: A088903	4:00 PM
Agnes Medical Center	4:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	
Extender(s): Garcia, Maria	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
A. (NP)	Spanish	(559)224-3300	Physician Language(s):
Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish, Tagalog
	Community Hospital,	8:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Direct Network: Fresno	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	Certification(s): CHDP
Family Practice	Medical Center, Adventist	Spanish	Accessibility:
Cardona, David W. M.D.4	Health - Selma, Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Gender: Male	Medical Center	Spanish, Tagalog	General Practice
ID Number: 027230	Certification(s): CHDP	Hospital(s): None	Atmajian, Timothy K. M.D. ⁴
1300 N. Fresno St. Ste 220	Accessibility: Limited(P,E)	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93703	Dhillon, Kalwant S. M.D. ⁴	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 128084
(559)495-6761	Gender: Male	Mariano Jr, Hipolito G.	3030 N. Fresno St Ste 101
NPI: 1265466759	ID Number: 071995	M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93703
License No: G069949	4425 W. Ashlan Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	(559)227-1622
Cultural Competence	106	ID Number: 139090	Website:
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93722	1045 R St.	https://www.todosclinic.org/

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1003816141	Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: G032293
License No: G077817	ID Number: 199393	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	3440 W. Shaw Ave.	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93711	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)277-2273	Hospital(s): None	(559)312-7168
(559)227-1622	Email:sunnyside5539@gmai	Extender(s): Burdick, Ryan	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	I.com	L. (NP)	5:00 PM
4:30 PM	NPI: 1164713194	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A122998	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Spanish
Armenian, Hmong, Russian,	Cultural Competence	Bautista, Juan G. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	ID Number: 199393	Hospital(s): None
Armenian, Hmong	4:30 PM	2384 E. Gettysburg Ave.	Certification(s): CPSP
(Blue/Green), Russian,	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93726	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	(559)233-0335	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): Community	Physician Language(s):	Email:sunnyside5539@gmai	Zakharyan, Sergei V. M.D. ²
Regional Medical Center	Spanish	l.com	Gender: Male
Extender(s): Atoian, Arpine	Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1164713194	ID Number: 078675
(P.A.), Vang, Bounmee (NP)	Regional Medical Center,	License No: A122998	1095 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 200
Accessibility:	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Extender(s): Alvarez, Eliezer	Training Completed: Yes	(559)224-0106
Bautista, Juan G. M.D. ⁴	(P.A.), Garnica, Diana C.	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	NPI: 1366459075
Gender: Male	(NP)	4:30 PM	License No: A055925
ID Number: 199393	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
2900 Fresno St. Ste 100	·	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93721	Bautista, Juan G. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Community	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)499-0520	Gender: Male	Regional Medical Center,	(559)224-0106
Email:sunnyside5539@gmai	ID Number: 199393	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
l.com	5539 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Extender(s): Burdick, Ryan	5:00 PM
NPI: 1164713194 License No: A122998	Fresno, CA 93727	L. (NP), Alvarez, Eliezer	Office Staff Language(s):
	(559)252-7301	(P.A.), Garnica, Diana C.	Armenian, Russian, Spanish
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Email:sunnyside5539@gmai	(NP)	Physician Language(s): Armenian, Russian
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	l.com NPI: 1164713194	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis
4:30 PM	License No: A122998	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Dowis, David W. M.D. ⁴	Community Regional
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Medical Center
Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 033238	Certification(s): CHDP
Extender(s): Alvarez, Eliezer	(559)252-7301	1047 R St.	Accessibility: Limited(P,E)
(P.A.), Garnica, Diana C.	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)499-1690	Internal Medicine
(NP)	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00	Email:david.dowis@fresnoeo	Dhillon, Gurmej S. M.D. ^{1 2}
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)	PM	c.org	Gender: Male
Bautista, Juan G. M.D. ⁴		NPI: 1659337749	ID Number: 069650

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

86 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno 6069 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)431-8900 NPI: 1336156728 License No: A062402 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-8900 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Kaur, Ravneet (NP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T) Molokwu, Ogochukwu C. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 274988 1332 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)277-6570 NPI: 1952398000 License No: A164423 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,	Extender(s): Nunoo, Joan (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Orita, Kevin W. M.D. ¹ Gender: Male ID Number: 289683 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)221-7500 NPI: 1073076139 License No: A178002 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Patel, Surendra M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 097744 5680 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)440-1110 NPI: 1346203973 License No: A050956 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)440-1110 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi Hospital(s): None	Fresno Saini, Tanjot S. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male ID Number: 292756 6069 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)431-8900 NPI: 1124655444 License No: A183998 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T) Sams, O'Key I. M.D. ^{1 3} Gender: Male ID Number: 105331 7035 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)324-0700 NPI: 1760409726 License No: A055586 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)324-0700 Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Spanish	Fresno Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Thomas, Michelle A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 078667 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)942-1223 NPI: 1588674634 License No: A062122 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Zad Salamat, Alireza Z. D.O.14 Gender: Male ID Number: 254436 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)942-1223 NPI: 1548588635 License No: 20A15246 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center OB/GYN Lichtenstein, Ron M.D.14 Gender: Male ID Number: 049484 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 406 Fresno, CA 93701

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-8888 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): German, Hebrew, Hmong, Spanish, Vietnamese Physician Language(s): German, Hebrew, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Marmolejo, Jennifer (NP) Certification(s): CCS,CHDP,CPSP Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Physician Language(s): Fukienese, Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Dykes, Laura E. (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Maniam-Mohan, Mydili R. M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: 185646 7413 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s): Spanish, Thai Hospital(s): None Siddique, Amar M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 134615 5606 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)900-3045 NPI: 1659359404 License No: A093835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Siddique, Amar M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 134615 7235 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-3045 NPI: 1659359404 License No: A093835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)435-1500 NPI: 1093903262	Urdu Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,
Pediatrics	License No: C054039	Extender(s): Gill, Gurjit (NP)	Community Regional
Johnston, Allie E. D.O. ³ Gender: Female ID Number: 274419 6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)268-1737 NPI: 1679079073 License No: 20A17999 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Sang, New M.D. ³ Gender: Male	Siddique, Amar M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 134615 4910 E. Ashlan Ave. Ste 116 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)900-3045 NPI: 1659359404 License No: A093835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM	Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Khamsone, Linda (NP), Gill, Gurjit (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Sidhu, Divya U. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 223049 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 191244 6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	(559)224-7990 NPI: 1124385547
Lim, Grace W. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 510119 5088 N. Fresno St. Ste B Fresno, CA 93710 (559)244-6360 NPI: 1437256211 License No: A034863	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)268-1737 NPI: 1154340586 License No: A093522 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Gill, Gurjit (NP) Accessibility:	License No: A170542 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

88 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Physician Language(s):

Hindi

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	(877)960-3426 NPI: 1972036879 License No: A166928
Thacker, Rupa M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 194852 6255 N. Fresno St. Ste 106	Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93710 (559)336-4535 Email:manager@sunshinefre	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Reyes, Jason	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
sno.com NPI: 1013226802	Family Practice	(P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s): Hindi
License No: A125535	Wee, Brett M.D. ¹⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Community
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001012 1344 W Clinton Ave	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - RECREATION	Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)
After Hours Phone Number: (559)336-4535	Fresno, CA 93705	- SANTE Family Practice	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - ADULT
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(877)960-3426		Family Practice
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Oriya, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO CITY CENTER - SANTE	NPI: 1144724493 License No: A174437 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO ILLINOIS - SANTE	Jayakumar, Priyanga M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000540 7060 N. Recreation Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1972036879 License No: A166928 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Meyers, Alexandria N. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000665 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1073004461 License No: A166138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Family Practice	Family Practice	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
Wee, Brett M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male	Wee, Brett M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000409	Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
ID Number: MC00000356 3837 N. Clark St. Fresno, CA 93726	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 206 Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SHIELDS - SANTE	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community
(559)608-6560 NPI: 1144724493	NPI: 1144724493	Family Practice	Regional Medical Center Accessibility:
License No: A174437	License No: A174437 Cultural Competence	Jayakumar, Priyanga M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	ID Number: MC49000510	Internal Medicine

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: MC49000510

3505 E. Shields Ave.

Fresno, CA 93726

Training Completed: No

6:00 PM

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Abejie, Belayneh A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

Fresno
ID Number: MC00000665
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300
Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012
NPI: 1831210756
License No: A100095
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Amharic
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Adventist Health Hanford,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Adventist
Health Reedley, Kaweah
Delta District Hospital,
Adventist Health - Selma
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
FAMILY HEALTHCARE
NETWORK ACC -

NETWORK ACC **CHILDREN**

Pediatrics

Abu-Shamsieh, Aimee S. $M.D.^3$

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1356459184 License No: A071428 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Fresno

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Alper, Marina Y. M.D.³

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300

Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1609817337

License No: A053855 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Russian

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional **Medical Center**

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Faulkenberry-Miranda, Christian E. M.D.³

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1104028406 License No: A095426 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Hamel, Kelly D. (NP), Walters, Sophia L.

(NP)

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno

Kido. Tamiko M.D.³

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701

(866)342-6012 NPI: 1285663138 License No: C145492 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Verma, Rajeev M.D.3

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wavte Ln. Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012

NPI: 1962580795 License No: A049570 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center. Valley Children's Hospital

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - FAMILY

Family Practice

Khan, Muhammad S. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000666 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100

Fresno

Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1568881977 License No: A168924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Malvini, Danielle M. D.O.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000666 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701

(866)342-6012 NPI: 1598177164

License No: 20A14875 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Mihara, Maria A. M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000666 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100

Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1245867555

License No: A190462 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

90 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Ramesh, Geeta M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000666 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1598177164 License No: 20A14875 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Physician Language(s): Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CPSP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Internal Medicine
(866)342-6012 NPI: 1124359179 License No: A110234 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Render-Teixeira, Caroline L. M.D.4	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Milanes, Liana M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000206	Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Mortimer, Roger B. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1871601468 License No: A051178 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gomez, Ivan A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1780791475 License No: A067957 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000666 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1194389205 License No: C161933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1184063240 License No: A141496 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CPSP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Keenan, Lynn A. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - WOMEN'S Family Practice Malvini, Danielle M. D.O.4	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Monteleone, John C. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701	Reddy, Sireesha I. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1003058207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1528176500 License No: G071333 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Gender: Female	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1982712535	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1982712535

License No: G048101

ID Number: MC49000206

5:00 PM

Spanish

	_	_	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
Spanish	Spanish	Extender(s): Fong, Kurene	ID Number: MC00000270
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): None	M. (P.A.)	2505 E. Divisadero St.
Community Hospital,	Extender(s): Kaur, Simranjit	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721
Community Regional	(NP), Gomez-Martinez,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)457-5500
Medical Center, Fresno	Guadalupe (NP)	LASALLE - CLINICA	NPI: 1790206407
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Accessibility:	SIERRA VISTA - NORTH	License No: A169547
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	FINE COMM HEALTH	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Wammack, Karin E. M.D. ⁴	CENTER	Training Completed: No
Khandelwal, Stutee M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female	Family Practice	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	ID Number: MC49000651	Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D. ⁴	5:00 PM
ID Number: MC49000206	1551 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 139	Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D.* Gender: Female	Office Staff Language(s):
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300	Fresno, CA 93710		Spanish
Fresno, CA 93701	(559)320-0490	ID Number: MC49000699	Physician Language(s):
(866)342-6012	NPI: 1154409969	1945 N. Fine Ave. Ste 100	Spanish
NPI: 1538435938	License No: G048739	Fresno, CA 93727	Hospital(s): None
License No: A119809	Cultural Competence	(559)457-5650	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1679916019	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A149004	Pediatrics
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Tamondong, Ronald E.
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:	M.D. ⁴
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	(559)457-5650	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC00000270
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	5:00 PM	2505 E. Divisadero St.
Hindi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721
Hospital(s): None	LASALLE - CEDAR	Spanish	(559)457-5500
Accessibility:	UNIVERSITY CLINIC	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1518300466
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	General Practice	Farsi, Spanish	License No: A129664
FRESNO AMERICAN		Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
INDIAN HEALTH PROJECT	Polyudhapoom, Apai M.D. ⁴	Extender(s): Williams,	Training Completed: Yes
Family Practice	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000458	Frances S. (NP), Juneja,	After Hours Phone Number:
Payan, Nidia C. M.D. ⁴	4770 N. Cedar Ave.	Neeraj (FNP), Woods, Carrie	(559)457-5500
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93726	(FNP), Scott, Esmeralda	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
ID Number: MC49000651	(559)860-4900	(NP)	5:00 PM
1551 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 139	NPI: 1093885915	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93710	License No: A048979	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish
(559)320-0490	Cultural Competence	LASALLE - CLINICA	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1477855344	Training Completed: Yes	SIERRA VISTA -	Tagalog
License No: A119012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	REGIONAL MED COMM	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	HEALTH	Extender(s): Banks, Kalila D.
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Family Practice	(P.A.), Chapa, Lisa (FNP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Spanish		Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Thai	Kaur, Simranjeet M.D. ¹⁴	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s): Thai

92 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Primary Care Physicians			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
LASALLE - KINGS WINERY MEDICAL CLINIC	Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Japanese, Laotian, Spanish, Thai	4011 N. Marks Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)860-4925	Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo
General Practice Orme, Nicholas J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000427 4929 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)255-6476 NPI: 1689674632 License No: G063574 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Japanese, Laotian, Spanish, Thai	Physician Language(s): Thai Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Agina, Hyacintha E. (NP), Pinyasone, Bounmy (P.A.), Fong, Kurene M. (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) LASALLE - NORTH MARKS MEDICAL CLINIC General Practice Orme, Nicholas J. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000365 4011 N. Marks Ave.	NPI: 1093885915 License No: A048979 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Thai Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Moua, Vang V. (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH MERCED ST	T. (P.A.), Castro, Miguel A. (P.A.), Zarazua, Luis (NP), Morales, Samuel (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hernandez, Alex Y. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1720310592 License No: C153842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Mouanoutoua, Thek (P.A.), Moua, Kongmong K. (P.A.), Pinyasone, Bounmy (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Polyudhapoom, Apai M.D.4	Fresno, CA 93722 (559)860-4925 NPI: 1689674632 License No: G063574 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)860-4925 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Family Practice Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴ Alternate Name: BAUTISTA, LUIS Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Nunez, Evangelina R. (P.A.), Bautista, Catalina (P.A.) Accessibility:
Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000427 4929 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)255-6476 NPI: 1093885915 License No: A048979 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)255-6476 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Moua, Kongmong K. (P.A.), Moua, Vang V. (P.A.), Yang, Mai Tong (NP), Lee, Mao (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Polyudhapoom, Apai M.D.4	NPI: 1295712206 License No: A097270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866)707-6664 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pediatrics Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela N. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1295837177 License No: A035880 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000365

Regional Medical Center,

Kaweah Delta District

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: MC49000318 Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): 4:00 PM 3748 E. Shields Ave. Arabic, Armenian, Spanish, Spanish Turkish Fresno, CA 93726 Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Spanish (866)707-6664 Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB) Physician Language(s): NPI: 1295837177 Community Hospital, Community Regional Spanish License No: A035880 **General Practice** Hospital(s): None Medical Center, Saint Agnes Cultural Competence Bautista, Juan G. M.D.4 Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes Medical Center Gender: Male After Hours Phone Number: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) LASALLE MEDICAL ID Number: 199393 (559)224-7272 **ASSOCIATES** Suman, Nisha M.D.4 2384 E. Gettysburg Ave. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female **Family Practice** Fresno, CA 93726 4:00 PM ID Number: MC49000317 (559)233-0335 Hernandez, Alex Y. M.D.⁴ Office Staff Language(s): 2505 Merced St. NPI: 1164713194 Gender: Male Spanish Fresno, CA 93721 License No: A122998 ID Number: 248882 Physician Language(s): (866)707-6664 Cultural Competence 2384 E. Gettysburg Ave. Spanish NPI: 1891074167 Training Completed: Yes Fresno, CA 93726 Hospital(s): None License No: A128930 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -(559)233-0335 Extender(s): Garcia, Maria **Cultural Competence** 4:30 PM NPI: 1720310592 A. (NP) Training Completed: No Physician Language(s): License No: C153842 Certification(s): CHDP After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Cultural Competence Accessibility: Limited(IB) (559)445-0391 Hospital(s): Community Training Completed: No LASALLE - TODOS PARA Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Regional Medical Center, Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -LA SALUD - FIRST ST 5:00 PM Saint Agnes Medical Center 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): **Internal Medicine** Extender(s): Burdick, Ryan Physician Language(s): Spanish L. (NP), Alvarez, Eliezer Soghomonian, Ara K. Spanish Physician Language(s): (P.A.), Garnica, Diana C. M.D.4 Hospital(s): None Hindi, Punjabi (NP) Alternate Name: Self Reported Accessibility: Hospital(s): Clovis Self Reported Accessibility: SOGHOMONIAN, ARA Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Community Hospital, Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gender: Male Ibarra, Jose L. M.D.¹⁴ Community Regional ID Number: MC49001022 Bautista, Juan G. M.D.⁴ Gender: Male Medical Center, Valley 4420 N. First St. Ste 123 Gender: Male ID Number: 035504 Children's Hospital, Saint Fresno, CA 93726 ID Number: 199393 5561 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Agnes Medical Center (559)231-5366 2900 Fresno St. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93727 Extender(s): Yang, Sua NPI: 1447366018 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)255-0496 (P.A.) License No: A050159 (559)499-0520 NPI: 1063481331 Accessibility: Cultural Competence NPI: 1164713194 License No: G073482 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: Yes License No: A122998 **Cultural Competence LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY** Hours: Mon - Tue 9:00 AM -Cultural Competence Training Completed: No **HEALTH SHIELDS** 5:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: **Pediatrics** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -PM Thu - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 (559)255-0496 4:30 PM PM Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

N. M.D.⁴

Gender: Female

94 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	6769 N. Fresno St. Ste 201
Regional Medical Center,	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93710
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -	(559)440-1500
Extender(s): Alvarez, Eliezer	Spanish	4:00 PM	NPI: 1508944000
(P.A.), Garnica, Diana C.	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A094398
(NP)	Fukienese, Mandarin,	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)	Spanish, Tagalog	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Dowis, David W. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Community	6:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00
ID Number: 033238	Medical Center	Regional Medical Center,	PM
1047 R St.	Extender(s): Dykes, Laura E.		Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93721	(FNP)	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)
(559)499-1690	Accessibility:	Certification(s): CHDP	Soghomonian, Ara K.
Email:Sonia.Caglia@fresnoe	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Accessibility:	M.D. ⁴
oc.org	Luong, Hing B. M.D. ²	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Alternate Name:
NPI: 1659337749	Gender: Male	Zakharyan, Sergei V. M.D. ²	SOGHOMONIAN, ARA
License No: G032293	ID Number: 033469	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	3240 E. Olive Ave.	ID Number: 078675	ID Number: 034769
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93702	1095 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 200	4420 N. First St Ste 123
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)486-4324	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93726
(559)312-7168	NPI: 1588755722	(559)224-0106	(559)231-5366
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: C041630	NPI: 1366459075	Website:
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: A055925	WWW.TODOSCLINIC.COM
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1447366018
Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A050159
Physician Language(s):	(559)486-4324	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	(559)224-0106	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Certification(s): CPSP	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Self Reported Accessibility:	Laotian, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Vietnamese	-	Armenian, Laotian, Russian,
Lim, Grace W. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Gender: Female	Certification(s): CCS,CHDP	Armenian, Russian	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 510119	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Arabic, Armenian, Spanish,
5088 N. Fresno St. Ste A	Tiu, Lalaine L. M.D. ⁴	Community Hospital,	Turkish
Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Female	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None
(559)244-6360	ID Number: 200365	Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1437256211	3069 Tulare St.	Certification(s): CHDP	Limited(P,R,E,T)
License No: A034863	Fresno, CA 93721	Accessibility: Limited(P,E)	Pediatrics
Cultural Competence	(559)412-8812	Internal Medicine	Bala, Narinder S. M.D. ⁴
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1225173537	Onyeje, Ogonna I. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A063191	Gender: Male	ID Number: 033135
(559)224-6360		ID Number: 242795	3120 Tulare St. Ste 103

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93721	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(559)444-1880	Agnes Medical Center	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1942392683	Certification(s): CHDP	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: A037020	Accessibility:	Spanish, Tagalog	(559)485-4000
Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Lim, Albert L. M.D. ⁴	Spanish	5:00 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Community	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)444-1880 Hours: Mon - Wed 8:30 AM -	ID Number: 094958	Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital	Punjabi, Spanish
5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM -	5755 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Certification(s): CHDP	Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish
12:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00	Ste 104	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis
PM	Fresno, CA 93727	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Community Hospital,
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)255-7777	• • • • •	Community Regional
Spanish	NPI: 1104857424 License No: A050346	Murema, Irene C. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female	Medical Center, Valley
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 254678	Children's Hospital, Saint
Punjabi, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	Agnes Medical Center
Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:
Certification(s): CHDP	(559)255-7777	(559)438-2300	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	NPI: 1063839983	Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ⁴
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	License No: A161612	Gender: Male
Kaur, Sukhbir M.D. ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 077918
Gender: Female	Spanish, Tagalog	Training Completed: No	5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd.
ID Number: 068198	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Ste 101
371 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 115	Spanish, Tagalog	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93727
Fresno, CA 93710	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)455-1500
(559)448-8700	Hospital	Hindi, Spanish	Email:jjohal@cmcfresno.co
NPI: 1225195365	Extender(s): Lim, Victoria	Physician Language(s):	m
License No: A053283	(FNP)	Hindi	NPI: 1750490827
Cultural Competence	Certification(s): CHDP	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	
Training Completed: Yes	Accessibility: Limited(R)	Hospital	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	Lopez, Frank E. M.D. ⁴	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes
(559)448-8700 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 8:30 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 1:00
4:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30	ID Number: 047707	Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ⁴	PM
PM	2900 Fresno St. Ste 102	Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721	ID Number: 077918 805 Fresno St.	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Spanish	(559)229-2900 NPI: 1699702795	Fresno, CA 93706	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	License No: G076384	(559)485-4000	Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Cultural Competence	Email:jjohal@cmcfresno.co	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	m	Community Hospital,
Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1750490827	Community Regional
Community Regional	(559)229-2900	License No: A053344	Medical Center, Valley
Medical Center, Valley	, ,		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

96 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

		inary care i riyererane		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno		
Children's Hospital, Saint	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence		
Agnes Medical Center	Hindi, Korean, Punjabi,	Training Completed: No		
Accessibility:	Spanish, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM		
Ranu, Gurdeep S. M.D. ²	Certification(s): CHDP	Hospital(s): Valley Children's		
Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Hospital		
ID Number: 048134	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)		
5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Sangrujiveth, Orathai	Ward, Devon B. M.D. ¹⁴		
Fresno, CA 93727	M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female		
(559)251-7505	Gender: Female	ID Number: 263252		
NPI: 1932122207	ID Number: 048143	3636 N. First St. Ste 120		
License No: A032266	1122 S St. Ste 102	Fresno, CA 93726		
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)224-4365		
Training Completed: Yes	(559)268-1737	NPI: 1609397405		
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1578669511	License No: A158273		
(559)251-7505	License No: A041562	Cultural Competence		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No		
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM		
Punjabi, Spanish	(559)268-1737	Office Staff Language(s):		
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Spanish		
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):		
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish		
Certification(s): CHDP	Hmong, Korean, Laotian,	Hospital(s): None		
Accessibility:	Spanish, Thai	Accessibility:		
Limited(EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		
Saigal, Harsh M.D. ¹²	Laotian, Spanish, Thai	PLANNED PARENTHOOD		
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	MAR MONTE- FAMILY		
ID Number: 014795	Community Hospital,	FIRST		
7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste	Community Regional	Family Practice		
101	Medical Center, Valley	Garzon Lopez, Agustina C.		
Fresno, CA 93720	Children's Hospital, Saint	M.D. ⁴		
(559)436-8606	Agnes Medical Center	Gender: Female		
NPI: 1780794560	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)	ID Number: MC00000667		
License No: A031262	Ward, Devon B. M.D. ^{1 4}	6095 N. First St.		
Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93710		
Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 263252	(559)446-1515		
After Hours Phone Number:	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1184914202		
(559)436-8606	108	License No: A132471		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:45 AM -	Fresno, CA 93722	Cultural Competence		
5:00 PM	(559)256-7990	Training Completed: No		
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1609397405	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
Spanish	License No: A158273	- 00 - 14		

Fresno Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: 'alley Children's Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) SAINT AGNES MEDICAL Limited(IB,R,E) FOUNDATION **Family Practice** Javaid, Nadia S. M.D.² Gender: Female

> ID Number: 236984 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)450-0463 NPI: 1023429412 License No: A146164 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Saint Agnes **Medical Center**

Kaur, Jaspreet D.O.² Gender: Female ID Number: 217745 1221 E. Spruce Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5777 NPI: 1184988057 ez, Agustina C. License No: 20A14066 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes

Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Gender: Male ID Number: 209815

Kim. Phillip J. M.D.¹⁴

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	After Hours Phone Number:
110	Training Completed: No	110	(559)450-6310
Fresno, CA 93722	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93722	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)450-0463	5:00 PM	(559)450-0463	5:00 PM
NPI: 1033365341	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1164985503	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A105129	Spanish	License No: A180720	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Ruelan, Jusel M. D.O. ^{1 4}	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
5:00 PM	ID Number: 226013	5:00 PM	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Vargas,
Korean	110	Internal Medicine	Gregory E. (P.A.)
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93722	Gowda, Akshatha G. M.D. ⁴	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Community Regional	(559)450-0463	Gender: Female	
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	NPI: 1942644398	ID Number: 212518	Poliyedath, Anupama M.D. ⁴
Medical Center	License No: 20A13811	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	ש.ט. Gender: Female
	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	105	ID Number: 188250
Park, Ji Young M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste
ID Number: 233694	5:00 PM	(559)450-4463	105
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1639333164	Fresno, CA 93720
110	Spanish, Tagalog	License No: A135632	(559)450-4463
Fresno, CA 93722	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1548317126
(559)450-0463	Medical Center	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: C055333
NPI: 1194084384	Soewono, Katarina M.D. ¹⁴	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
License No: A132156	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 292491	Hindi, Kannada	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	110	Medical Center	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93722	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	(559)450-0463	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Korean, Portuguese,	NPI: 1366062408	Paul-Coker, Desmond	SANTE - OMNI FAMILY
Spanish	License No: A183157	D.O. ²	HEALTH - GETTYSBURG
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	AVE
Ramos, Hector M. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 217125	Pediatrics
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Suman, Nisha M.D. ⁴
ID Number: 095157	5:00 PM	107	Gender: Female
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93722	ID Number: MC49000757
110 France CA 03722		(559)450-6310	4646 N. First St.
Fresno, CA 93722	Vong, Alvin M.D. ¹⁴	NPI: 1720340805	Fresno, CA 93726
(559)450-0463 NPI: 1265444137	Gender: Male	License No: 20A13835	(866)707-6664
License No: A072058	ID Number: 282063	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1891074167
LIUGII36 INU. AUI 2000		Training Completed: No	License No: A128930

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

98 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
SANTE - TODOS PARA LA
SALUD - FIRST STREET
A I B 41

General Practice

Atmajian, Timothy K. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000906 4420 N. First St. Ste 123 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)231-5366 NPI: 1003816141 License No: G077817 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Tue 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 License No: A097270 PM Thu - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Armenian, Hmong (Blue/Green), Russian,

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None

Internal Medicine

Soghomonian, Ara K. M.D.4

Alternate Name: SOGHOMONIAN, ARA Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000906

4420 N. First St. Ste 123 Fresno, CA 93726

Fresno

(559)231-5366 NPI: 1447366018 License No: A050159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Tue 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 8:00 NPI: 1720310592 PM Thu - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Armenian, Spanish,

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MERCED ST

Family Practice

Hospital(s): None

Bautista, Luis G. M.D.4 Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,

LUIS Gender: Male

Turkish

ID Number: MC49000317

2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1295712206

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866)707-6664

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Shelly, Santovo T. (P.A.). Castro. Miguel A. (P.A.), Zarazua, Luis (NP), Morales, Samuel (P.A.)

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Fresno

Hernandez, Alex Y. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St.

Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664

License No: C153842 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Nunez, Evangelina R. (P.A.), Bautista, Catalina (P.A.)

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

SANTE OMNI FAMILY **HEALTH-N FIRST ST**

General Practice

Sidhu, Kulraj S. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000315 4844 N. First St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664

NPI: 1992957088 License No: A104645 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) **Fresno**

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-SHIELDS

Pediatrics

Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela N. M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000318 3748 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1295837177

License No: A035880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number: (559)224-7272

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint **Agnes Medical Center** Extender(s): Garcia, Maria

A. (NP)

Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB)

Garcia Aristizabal, Luz Adriana M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000318 3748 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1801998133 License No: A080314 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Volume 4, 2024

Гиоспо	Fucana	- -	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Certification(s): CHDP	(Blue/Green), Russian,
5:00 PM	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Randhawa, Tejinder S. M.D. ⁴	
Spanish	SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS	ָ שׁ.שׁ. Gender: Male	Gursahani, Pushpa M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female
Hospital(s): None		ID Number: 069724	ID Number: 106954
Accessibility: Limited(IB)	Family Practice	805 Fresno St.	5187 N. First St. Ste 105
SANTE PHYSICIANS	Gill, Harinder M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93706	Fresno, CA 93710
CAPITATED	Gender: Male	(559)485-4000	(559)226-6796
Family Practice	= ID Number: 290796	NPI: 1588720916	NPI: 1831154673
	1221 E. Spruce Ave.	License No: A053378	License No: C051340
Gill, Harinder M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 290796	(559)450-5777 NPI: 1831719616	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
1221 E. Spruce Ave.	License No: A183599	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	(559)485-4000	5:00 PM
(559)450-5777	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1831719616	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Laotian
License No: A183599	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):	Internal Medicine
Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Khaira, Ajit S. M.D. ³
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Urdu	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Randhawa, Tejinder S.	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 008806
Hospital(s): None	M.D. ⁴	Certification(s): CHDP	3120 Tulare St. Ste 102
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	_ ID Number: 069724	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	(559)233-0933 NPI: 1487633764
Pediatrics	5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	General Practice	License No: A046411
Kim, Cynthia D.O. ⁴	Ste 101	Atmajian, Timothy K. M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93727	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 290683	(559)455-1500 NPI: 1588720916	ID Number: 128084	After Hours Phone Number:
3636 N. First St. Ste 120	License No: A053378	3030 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	(559)233-0933
Fresno, CA 93726	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93703	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
(559)224-4365 NPI: 1114450004	Training Completed: Yes	(559)227-1622	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00
License No: 20A17077	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	NPI: 1003816141	PM
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 1:00	License No: G077817	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	PM	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community
5:00 PM	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
•	Urdu	Armenian, Hmong	Poonia, Mohinder S. M.D. ⁴

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): None

100 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 033568 7035 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-2000 NPI: 1245388412 License No: A036683 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)325-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Extender(s): Piceno, Martha D. (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) Zaw, Myint M.D.² Gender: Male ID Number: 127678 6246 N. First St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-1444 NPI: 1063527463 License No: A080790 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30 AM - 6:30 PM	Fresno Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Kaur, Sukhbir M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 068198 371 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 115 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)448-8700 NPI: 1225195365 License No: A053283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP,CCS Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Rao, Uma M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 096043 1348 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 101	Physician Language(s): Burmese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pediatrics Attia, Enas F. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 162753 1515 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)322-5515	After Hours Phone Number: (559)448-8700 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility:	Miranda, Raymond C. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 011624 7025 N. Maple Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6600 NPI: 1497797112 License No: G066119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93711 (559)573-7260 NPI: 1124075551 License No: A078409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6140 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1649599366 License No: A110082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)322-5515 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Clovis	Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Khodaverdian, Haykanoush A. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female ID Number: 008829 6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)440-0110 NPI: 1215967054 License No: A043787 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)440-0110	4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ³ Gender: Male ID Number: 077918

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Community Hospital,

ID Number: 077918

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)455-1500 NPI: 1750490827 License No: A053344 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 8:30 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female ID Number: 194852 6255 N. Fresno St. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)336-4535 NPI: 1013226802 License No: A125535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)336-4535 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Walls, Emerson B. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 035614 1300 N. Fresno St. Ste 220 Fresno, CA 93703 (559)495-6714 NPI: 1073643920 License No: 20A05923 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Fresno ID Number: MC49000621 1110 N. Blackstone Ave. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)646-6618 NPI: 1568991990 License No: A164006 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - BULLARD Family Practice
Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Saigal, Harsh M.D. ^{1 3} Gender: Male ID Number: 014795 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-8606 NPI: 1780794560	Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Oriya, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E)	After Hours Phone Number: (559)495-6752 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,E) UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - BLACKSTONE	Shabafrooz, Sharareh D.O.14 Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001171 1780 E. Bullard Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)432-2462 NPI: 1932491842 License No: 20A12667 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
License No: A031262 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)436-8606 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Korean, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Ved, Neepa J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 083569 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-2300 NPI: 1235177742 License No: A067164 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Family Practice Geiger, Michael D.O. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000621 1110 N. Backstone Ave. Fresno, CA 93701 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1467957456 License No: 20A17595 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Trevino, Melinda D. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001171 1780 E. Bullard Ave. Fresno, CA 93710
Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi	PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): None Kaleka, Kevin M.D. ⁴	(800)492-4227 NPI: 1912206657 License No: A131056 Cultural Competence

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Thacker, Rupa M.D.4

102 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Williams, Gregory V. M.D.¹

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001171 1780 E. Bullard Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)432-2462 NPI: 1972819282 License No: A118641 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Camarena, Jessica A. (P.A.), Betancur, Natalie S. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CENTERS - MILBURN

UPN - UNITED HEALTH

Family Practice

Bains, Nirpaul S. M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001175 6810 Milburn Ave Fresno, CA 93722 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1326495078 License No: A158268 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun. Sat 9:00 AM -5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM

Fresno

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Kaur, Kamalmeet M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001175 6810 N. Milburn Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (800)492-4227

NPI: 1952861205 License No: A178715 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun. Sat 9:00 AM -5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:00 AM - 9:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CENTRAL FRESNO COMMUNITY HEALTH **CENTER-CalViva**

Family Practice

Hospital(s): None

Djabrayan, John T. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722

(559)203-6660 NPI: 1861805814 License No: A136184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)203-6660

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Armenian, Spanish

Fresno

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Fuentes, Arvin S. M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000107

4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660

NPI: 1043659014 License No: A138780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number: (559)203-6660

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Puniabi. Spanish Physician Language(s):

Tagalog

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Herrera-Mata. Lvdia E. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave.

Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660

NPI: 1811900558 License No: A075245 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Fresno

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Jerardi, Maria J. M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660 NPI: 1629022488

License No: A087492 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00

AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): French, German, Italian,

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pablo, Stephanie Y. M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660 NPI: 1164051991 License No: A184680 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Hanford	Hanford
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00	Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Arabic, Bengali, Hindi,	PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM
Punjabi, Spanish	AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -	Beddoe, Randy A. M.D. ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	12:00 PM	Gender: Male	Spanish
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: MC00000021	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Community	Arabic, Bengali, Hindi,	1025 N. Douty St.	Spanish
Regional Medical Center,	Punjabi, Spanish	Hanford, CA 93230	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Valley Children's Hospital	Physician Language(s):	(559)537-0170	Hanford, Adventist Health
Accessibility:	Spanish	NPI: 1740267426	Reedley, Adventist Health -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None	License No: G057182	Selma, Adventist Health
Smith, Shemele B. M.D. ⁴	Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Tulare
Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No	Certification(s): CPSP
ID Number: MC49000107	Hanford	After Hours Phone Number:	Accessibility:
4711 W. Ashlan Ave.	ADVENTIST HEALTH	(559)537-0224	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93722	-HANFORD	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Dhillon, Vikramjeet S.
(559)203-6660	Family Practice	8:00 PM	M.D. ⁴
NPI: 1871053439		Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male
License No: A181293	Ayala, Raul M.D. ⁴	Spanish	ID Number: MC00000021
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	1025 N. Douty St.
Training Completed: No	ID Number: MC00000021	Spanish	Hanford, CA 93230
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1025 N. Douty St.	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	(559)537-0170
5:00 PM	Hanford, CA 93230	Hanford, Adventist Health	NPI: 1992332217
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)537-0170	Reedley, Adventist Health -	License No: A180586
Arabic, Bengali, Hindi,	Email:ARAKELS02@AH.OR G	Selma, Adventist Health	Cultural Competence
Punjabi, Spanish	NPI: 1164774675	Tulare	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	License No: A123165	Certification(s): CHDP	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Arabic	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):
Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center,	After Hours Phone Number:	De Castro, Jacqueline G.	Spanish Physician Language (a):
Valley Children's Hospital	(559)856-6090	M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	ID Number: MC00000021	Accessibility:
,	Office Staff Language(s):	1025 N. Douty St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Wang, Yi F. M.D. ¹⁴	Spanish	Hanford, CA 93230	
Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	(559)537-0170	Javali, Shruti M.D. ⁴
ID Number: MC49000107	Spanish	Email:S_LEWIS_3@OPTIST	Gender: Female
4711 W. Ashlan Ave.	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	REAMS.NET NPI: 1124241559	ID Number: MC00000021
Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660	Tulare	License No: A101754	1025 N. Douty St.
(559)203-6660 NPI: 1194222950	Extender(s): Jimmeye,		Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170
License No: A174648	Cynthia (FNP), Murphey,	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	NPI: 1073035440
Cultural Competence	Rebecca D. (NP), Cromwell,	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A169683
Training Completed: Yes	Kerry N. (NP)	(559)537-0224	LIGHTSC INC. ATTOOCO

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Certification(s): CPSP

104 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Hanford Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lasher, Marc D. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170	Email:MLLOYDMD@GMAIL. COM NPI: 1659530095 License No: A113655 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)584-5770 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Tulare Extender(s): Saulsbury,		1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1902994551 License No: A089926 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0250 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health
Email:REBECCA.FLORES @AH.ORG NPI: 1285715789 License No: 20A07154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Bridget (CNM) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lopez, Ruth M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000021	Sun (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Strunk, Joshua D.O. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021	Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Adventist Health Tulare Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Internal Medicine
After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0170 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lloyd, Michael K. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170	1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0252 NPI: 1174150478 License No: A181011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Omole, Adedamola A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1245763432 License No: 20A17108 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Villalvazo, Humberto J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021	Chang, Sang Min M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1043871916 License No: A185379 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gavini, John R. M.D. ⁴

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC00000021
1025 N. Douty St.
Hanford, CA 93230
(559)537-0170
NPI: 1750328803
License No: A077882
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number
(559)537-0170
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -
8:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Spanish, Telugu
Hospital(s): Adventist Heal
Tulare
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Pediatrics

Dafdony, Isam V. M.D.⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1356683973 License No: A137130 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0170 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Arabic

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Tulare

Hanford

Extender(s): Xiong, Yee (P.A.) Accessibility:

ADVENTIST HEALTH -HOME GARDEN

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Family Practice

Gomez, Evelyn L. M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000062 11899 Shaw Pl. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0192 NPI: 1336408194 License No: A132475 **Cultural Competence** th Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0192

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Hoff, Kurt A. (NP), Madala, Pamela M. (NP), Hosier, Ann A. (FNP) Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Family Practice

Lloyd, Michael K. M.D.¹²

Gender: Male ID Number: 189459 460 Greenfield Ave. Ste 3 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-5770

Hanford

Email:MLLOYDMD@GMAIL. COM

NPI: 1659530095 License No: A113655 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)584-5770

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Giannandrea, Katlyn M. (NP) Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -HANFORD

Family Practice

Phui, Khuong C. D.O.³

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000556 329 W. Eighth St. Ste 109 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 NPI: 1376743328 License No: 20A11007 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center

Hanford

Internal Medicine

Santivanez, Carlos M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000556 329 W. Eighth St. Ste 109 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500

NPI: 1992767586 License No: A065721 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -HANFORD - 111

Family Practice

Phui, Khuong C. D.O.³

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000629 329 W. Eight St. Ste 111 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 NPI: 1376743328 License No: 20A11007 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM -6:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

106 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

AHP - ADVENTIST

HEALTH - HURON

Jain, Vipin K. M.D.⁴

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Huron

(559)945-9090 NPI: 1144274952 License No: C172651 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-

FRESNO COUNTY **Internal Medicine**

Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: 034091 36617 Central Ave. Huron, CA 93234 (559)945-9251 NPI: 1699883157 License No: G066374 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Primary Care Physicians

Hanford **FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK-HANFORD** -CalViva

Family Practice

Hoover, Gerald C. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St.

Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426

NPI: 1679804645 License No: 20A06186 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Clark, Samantha L. (P.A.),

Yanh-halsey, Ashley (P.A.)

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

OB/GYN

Tang, Minh T. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000278

250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1972782894 License No: A100578 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hanford

Pediatrics

Nagrani, Kishu H. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1972618601 License No: A034467

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 9:00

PM

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-HANFORD

Family Practice

Urrutia, Nicholas D. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000334 355 Campus Dr. Ste E Hanford, CA 93230 (866)707-6664

Email:NU CAMPUSFAMILY @YAHOO.COM

NPI: 1205171378 License No: A122953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Hanford

Extender(s): Warner, Thomas A. (P.A.), Ho, Kok C. (NP), Portillo, Eilda (P.A.), Grigore, Amy Y. (P.A.) Certification(s): CPSP Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS

Internal Medicine

Chang, Sang Min M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 297541 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1043871916 License No: A185379 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - HANFORD

Family Practice

Alvarado Garcia, Maria L. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49001172 1545 Mall Dr Hanford, CA 93230 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1619439866

License No: A180097

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Kerman Huron Kerman Kerman Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**UNITED PHYSICIANS** Physician Language(s): Certification(s): CHDP 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 **NETWORK** Spanish Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Hospital(s): None **Pediatrics** Office Staff Language(s): Certification(s): CPSP **SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS** Schutz, Claude M. DPM⁴ Spanish Accessibility: **Family Practice** Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: 047749 Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D.4 Spanish Kamal, Nasir M.D.4 1000 S. Madera Ave. Gender: Male Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Kerman, CA 93630 ID Number: 034091 Extender(s): Coggins Jr., ID Number: MC00000444 (559)846-9370 36617 Central Ave. Michael (P.A.), Coggins, 517 S. Madera Ave. NPI: 1679547020 Huron, CA 93234 Cynthia (P.A.), Seay, Felicia Kerman, CA 93630 License No: E002198 (559)945-9251 R. (FNP) (559)846-6330 Cultural Competence NPI: 1699883157 Certification(s): NPI: 1588742167 Training Completed: No License No: G066374 CCS,CHDP,CPSP License No: A075990 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** Accessibility: **Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes Limited(P,EB,R,E) Training Completed: Yes Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Rezai, Sana M.D.4 After Hours Phone Number: Spanish 5:00 PM Gender: Male (559)846-6330 Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): ID Number: MC00001338 Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -French Spanish 1000 S. Madera Ave. 5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Kerman, CA 93630 Thu. Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM Community Hospital, John C Spanish Office Staff Language(s): (559)846-9370 Fremont Healthcare District Hospital(s): Adventist Health Spanish NPI: 1588963839 Accessibility: Hanford License No: A131410 Physician Language(s): Limited(P,EB,R,E) Certification(s): CHDP Cultural Competence Hindi, Spanish, Urdu **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Training Completed: Yes Hospital(s): None **CENTERS - KERMAN** Kerman Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Extender(s): Sanchez, Family Practice 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 Marsial (P.A.), Nijjer, **ADVENTIST HEALTH -**PM Harmandeep K. (NP) Grasser, Angela N. M.D.¹⁴ **KERMAN** Office Staff Language(s): Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP Gender: Female **Family Practice** Accessibility: Spanish ID Number: MC00000444 Greenhouse. Michele J. Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) 517 S. Madera Ave. M.D.4 Spanish Kerman, CA 93630 Rai, Nirmeet M.D.4 Gender: Female Hospital(s): None (800)492-4227 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001338 Extender(s): Kampfe, NPI: 1285853697 ID Number: MC00000444 1000 S. Madera Ave. Christopher J. (P.A.), License No: A093433 517 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 Sadsad, Ramon S. (P.A.), **Cultural Competence** Kerman, CA 93630 (559)846-9370 Gutierrez, Maria A. (NP), Training Completed: Yes (800)492-4227

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Singh, Baljit (NP)

Limited(P,EB,R,E)

Accessibility:

NPI: 1255363628

(559)846-9370

License No: A067495

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

108 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -

Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM

5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,

Office Staff Language(s):

NPI: 1982087789

License No: A152046

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Kerman	Kerman	Kerman	Kerman
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM	Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1164051991 License No: A184680	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KERMAN USD COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Family Practice
Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KERMAN HEALTH CENTER-CalViva	Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): French, German, Italian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s):	Fuentes, Arvin S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001307 702 S. Eight St. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2975 NPI: 1043659014
Family Practice	Kaileh, Husam S. M.D. ^{1 4}	Spanish	License No: A138780
Anugwom, Chinenyenwa S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1619406063 License No: A165415 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Igbo Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1700920899 License No: A052444 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)846-9359 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Wang, Yi F. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1194222950 License No: A174648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nadipally, Sudhakar M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001307 702 S. Eight St. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2975 NPI: 1114227733 License No: A116136 Cultural Competence
Jerardi, Maria J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1629022488 License No: A087492 Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pablo, Stephanie Y. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave.	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Telugu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P FB IB R F)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Kingsburg UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - KINGSBURG

Family Practice

Campbell, Jonathan A. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001174 1251 Draper St.

Kingsburg, CA 93631 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1508327693

License No: 20A20176

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-KINGSBURG- CalViva

Family Practice

Fuentes, Arvin S. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001079 121 W. Sierra St. Kingsburg, CA 93631

(559)326-5320 NPI: 1043659014

License No: A138780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Tagalog

Hospital(s): None

Kingsburg

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Goerzen, Rachel M. D.O.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49001079

121 W. Sierra St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)326-5320

NPI: 1538427638

License No: 20A13062 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Nadipally, Sudhakar M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001079

121 W. Sierra St. Kingsburg, CA 93631

(559)326-5320

NPI: 1114227733 License No: A116136

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Teluau

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Lemoore

ADVENTIST HEALTH -LEMOORE

Family Practice

Rogado, Gerald E. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000544

810 E. D St.

Lemoore

Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7711 NPI: 1215229281

License No: A137777 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)924-7711

Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -7:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 Accessibility:

PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM

Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Portuguese, Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Tagalog

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -

Selma, Adventist Health

Tulare

Extender(s): Labuebla, Sharon E. (NP)

Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Internal Medicine

Woods, Robert A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000544

810 E. D St.

Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7711

NPI: 1386697514

License No: G051755 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)924-7711

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Lemoore

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -Selma. Adventist Health

Tulare

Extender(s): Pigford, Jean A. (P.A.), Chang-Hull, Rose K.

(NP)

Certification(s): CPSP

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -LEMOORE 209

Family Practice

Phui, Khuong C. D.O.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000398

209 C St.

Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)934-7005

NPI: 1376743328

License No: 20A11007 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559)386-4500

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Aguilar, Hector

M. (P.A.) Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Smith, Dennis C. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000398

209 C St.

Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7005

NPI: 1952447955

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Lemoore License No: A038668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)386-4500 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CPSP

CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN HEALTH - TACHI MEDICAL CENTER

Family Practice

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Garcia, Christopher W. D.O.³

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000171 16835 Alkali Dr. Ste M Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-1541 NPI: 1386864072 License No: 20A09125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)924-1541 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Puniabi. Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Self Reported Accessibility:

Lemoore

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - ARMONA ROAD

Family Practice

Deras Espinoza, Juan M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000155 250 E. Hanford Armona Rd. Lemoore, CA 93245 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1386104958 License No: A180065 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Villalvazo, Humberto J. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000155 250 E. Hanford Armona Rd. Lemoore, CA 93245 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1902994551 License No: A089926

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30

AM - 5:30 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -

Selma Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Madera

ADVENTIST HEALTH-MADERA RANCHOS

Family Practice

Mudunuri, Vanajakshi N. M.D.⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000086 11976 Road 37

11976 Road 37 Madera, CA 93636 (559)645-4191 NPI: 1205880382 License No: C050609 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Telugu

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Kaur, Simranjit

(NP)

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CAMARENA HEALTH -ALMOND CAMPUS MEDICAL

Family Practice

Meyers, Alexandria N. M.D.⁴

Gender: Female
ID Number: MC49000940
740 E. Almond Ave.
Madera, CA 93637
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1073004461
License No: A166138
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

Hospital(s): Community
Regional Medical Center

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - COUNTRY CLUB - CALVIVA

Family Practice

Bernstein, Kenneth E. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000237 1130 Country Club Dr. Ste E Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1366425357 License No: A030137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -8:00 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Lara, Nathaniel

(P.A.), Patel, Chirag (NP), Fasulo, Christopher (P.A.)

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - MADERA -CALVIVA

Family Practice

Mihara, Maria A. M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St.

Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1245867555 License No: A190462

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Pediatrics	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)664-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Samaniego, Mireya M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000818 344 E 6th St Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1497029391 License No: A123728 Cultural Competence	Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Samran, Puvandeep (NP), Bains, Parmveer (P.A.), Nagi, Itab A. (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)
Nguyen, Katie P. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1366078289 License No: A183065 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Extender(s): Chimienti, Frank P. (P.A.), Aguilar, Hector M. (P.A.), Sadsad, Ramon S. (P.A.), Gallo, Samantha (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Render-Teixeira, Caroline L. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Garcia, Laura J. (NP), Tiyaamornwong, Kevin	Sarthaj, Shaheen M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000817 124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1750933248 License No: A182733 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:15 AM - 8:00 PM Sat 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Vietnamese	ID Number: MC00000818 344 E 6th St Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1194389205 License No: C161933 Cultural Competence	(P.A.), Heu, Ndzeu (P.A.), Thandi, Jasmine (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - WOMEN'S	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Community	Training Completed: No	HEALTH CALVIVA	OB/GYN
Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ramirez, Joel M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1124356829 License No: A109791 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Duran, Martha (P.A.), Lara, Nathaniel (P.A.), Kaur, Prabhkamal (NP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	Family Practice Ramirez, Joel M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000817 124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1124356829 License No: A109791 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Kratzer, Paul G. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000817 124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1295880995 License No: G058499 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)664-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

112 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Saint Agnes

Medical Center

Extender(s): Duran, Martha (P.A.), Renteria, Angelica D. (NP), Kaur, Prabhkamal (NP), Cano, Adriela (P.A.)

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS- ALMOND -CALVIVA

Family Practice

Garcha, Jasmine K. D.O.¹⁴

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000668 505 E. Almond Ave.

Madera, CA 93637

(559)664-4000 NPI: 1558627778

License No: 20A20204 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi

Hospital(s): None

Render-Teixeira, Caroline L. M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000668 505 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637

(559)664-4000

NPI: 1194389205 License No: C161933

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Madera

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS

Family Practice

Gutierrez Garcia, Carolina

M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: 295030 344 E. Sixth St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000

NPI: 1063039055 License No: A182259

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -

5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hernandez, Louis M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 058645 405 Riverside Dr.

Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247

NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Certification(s): CHDP, CPSP Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)

Internal Medicine

Gender: Female

Madera

Mojadaddi, Sohaila M.

M.D.4

ID Number: 011703 550 E. Almond Ave. Ste B Madera, CA 93637

(559)661-1100 NPI: 1447354733

License No: A045451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)661-1054

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)

Pediatrics

Naz, Aftab A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 059790 1111 W. Fourth St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-3000 NPI: 1730191776 License No: A036535 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)673-3000

Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM -2:00 PM Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital

Certification(s): CHDP

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-**FRESNO COUNTY**

Family Practice

Raghid, Mehmiya M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: 293462 1111 W. Fourth St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-3000 NPI: 1174971170 License No: A181049

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CHARLIE MITCHELL RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

Pediatrics

Horspool, James C. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000829 41169 Goodwin Way Ste 100

Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6425 NPI: 1174503338

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: 20A06948 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Phospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) License No: A143398 Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: 059790 Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics ID Number: 0559/637-3000 Application (Spanish (Spanish) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA Family Practice Hernandez, Louis M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 058645 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 10 Spanish Accessibility: Accessibility: Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Madera, CA 93637 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 After Hours Phone Number: Madera, CA 93637 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 After Hours Phone Number: (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Compe
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes (559)673-3000 NPI: 1730191776 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence (559)673-3000 NPI: 1730191776 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-300
After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000000829 After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Phone Number: (559)353-6425 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Hernandez, Louis M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 058645 405 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM
After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: MPI: 1730191776 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 405 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Tomorium M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 405 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A036535 Cultural Competence Thurstie Male ID Number: O58645 After Hours Phone Number: ID Number: O58645 After Hours
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mone Certification(s): CCS, CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 (559)353-6425 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Sun
Figure 1 Stool AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Madera Pediatrics Itiense No. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Mc. A036535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No. A036535 Hernandez, Louis M.D. 4 Gender: Male ID Number: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No. A036535 Hernandez, Louis M.D. 4 Gender: Male ID Number: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No. A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Si30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Si30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Si30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Si30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Si30 PM
Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.¹4 Gender: Female ID Number: Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Female ID Number: MC000000829 Rangash Ishtiagua A Office Staff Language(s): Female ID Number: Mc000000829
Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: O58645 After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - (559)661-0247 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - (559)661-0247 Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics Pediatrics ID Number: 058645 After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - (530) PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - (530) PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Madera, CA 93638 (559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Since Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu 405 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Steff Language(s): Pediatrics Possible Prince No: A05 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Steff Language(s): Possible Prince No: A05 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Steff Language(s): Possible Prince No: A05 Riverside Dr. Madera, CA 93638 (559)661-0247 NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Steff Language(s):
Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Spanish NPI: 1730295189 License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Output Out
Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Hmong (White) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Competence Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Competence Compe
Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Outlook Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Outlook Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Outlook Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Accessibility: Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu License No: A044447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu Office Stoff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Stoff Language(s):
Katamura, Monica M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 Direct Network: Madera Pediatrics Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Urdu Office Stoff Language(s): Office Stoff Language(s):
ID Number: MC00000829 Pediatrics Urdu 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(a):
ID Number, MC00000029 Rangach Ishtiagua A
MD14
Gender: Male
Madera, CA 93030 ID Number: 100071 Paris ID D. Speciel
(559)555-0425 Hospital(a): None
NPI: 1487996492 License No: C176845 Madera, CA 93637 Gender: Male Rahman, Shafi U. M.D.4 Gender: Male Certification(s): CHDP, CPSP
(550)673-3000 Gender, Male
Cultural Competence NPI: 1821008913 ID Number: 059792 Pediatrics
License No. C050964
5:00 PM Cultural Competence (559)673-3000 Conder: Female
Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1801806997
Hmong Laotian Spanish After Hours Phone Number: License No. A050385 363 E. Almond Avo. Sto 105
Physician Language(s): (559)673-3000 Cultural Competence Modern, CA 03637
Hmong (White) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes (550)673, 6094
Hospital(s): Valley Children's 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: NRI: 1275642051
Hospital Office Staff Language(s): (559)673-3000 License No. A068464
Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Cultural Compatance
Basic(P FR IB R F T) FilyStolati Latiguage(S). 5:00 PM Training Completed: Vos
Nelson, Hailey D. M.D. ⁴ Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Office Staff Language(s): After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Female Hospital(s): None Spanish (559)673-6085
ID Number: MC00000829 Certification(s): CHDP Physician Language(s): Hours: Tue - Thu 1:00 AM -
41169 Goodwin Way Ste Accessibility: Farsi, Flindi, Punjabi, 5:00 PM
100 Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636 Naz. Aftab A. M.D. ¹⁴ Hospital(s): None Spanish Certification(s): CHDP

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Naz, Aftab A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

(559)353-6425

114 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Certification(s): CHDP

Madara	Madara	Madara	Madara
Madera Physician Language(a):	Madera Competence	Madera (550)673 2000	Madera
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	(559)673-3000 NPI: 1821008913	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: C050964	
Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Mendota
Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Direct Network: Fresno
Medical Center, Valley	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Family Practice
Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	(559)673-3000 Hours: Sun, Sat 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,	Kaleka, Virender S. M.D. ¹ Alternate Name: Kaleka, Virender S
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male ID Number: 008420
Garcia, Alfredo M. M.D. ⁴	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Spanish	507 Oller St.
Gender: Male ID Number: 086545	Rahman, Shafi U. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Mendota, CA 93640 (559)655-4211
363 E. Almond Ave. Ste 105 Madera, CA 93637	ID Number: 059792 1111 W. Fourth St. Ste B	Urdu Hospital(s): Valley Children's	NPI: 1982659322 License No: A043546
(559)673-6085	Madera, CA 93637	Hospital Accessibility:	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1053420745 License No: A069814	(559)673-3000 NPI: 1801806997	Limited(EB,IB,E)	After Hours Phone Number:
Cultural Competence	License No: A050385	SANTE PHYSICIANS	(559)655-4211
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	CAPITATED	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Pediatrics	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)673-6085 Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Caceres, Liliana E. M.D.4	Spanish
5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):
PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Spanish	ID Number: 086543	Punjabi, Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	363 E. Almond Ave. Ste 105	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-6084	Extender(s): Khang, Nou
Physician Language(s):	Spanish, Urdu	NPI: 1275642951	(NP), Rai, Dev S. (P.A.)
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	License No: A068464	Certification(s): CHDP
Hospital(s): None	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Cultural Competence	Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)
Certification(s): CHDP	Medical Center	Training Completed: Yes	UPN - UNITED HEALTH
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E)	After Hours Phone Number:	CENTERS - MENDOTA
Khan, Shaheen M.D. ⁴	SANTE PHYSICIANS -	(559)673-6085	Family Practice
Gender: Female	MADERA COUNTY FFS	Hours: Tue - Thu 1:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Thiagarajan, Karthy M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male
ID Number: 083971	Pediatrics	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: MC00000069
1111 W. Fourth St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637	Bangash, Ishtiaque A.	Spanish	121 Barboza St.
(559)673-3000	M.D. ¹⁴	Physician Language(s):	Mendota, CA 93640
NPI: 1710081088	Gender: Male	Spanish	(800)492-4227
License No: C050433	ID Number: 109971 1111 W. Fourth St. Ste D	Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP	NPI: 1528597424 License No: A169709

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera, CA 93637

Oakhurst Extender(s): Coggins, Cynthia (P.A.), Monnens, Helen (NP), Whitfield, Julie A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - OAKHURST- CALVIVA Internal Medicine Nzeribe, Rex M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number: (559)683-2711 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Coggins, Cynthia (P.A.), Monnens, Helen (NP), Whitfield, Julie A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
Cynthia (P.A.), Monnens, Helen (NP), Whitfield, Julie A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - OAKHURST- CALVIVA Internal Medicine Nzeribe, Rex M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 - (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)683-2711 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Coggins, Cynthia (P.A.), Monnens, Helen (NP), Whitfield, Julie A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
Nzeribe, Rex M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Helen (NP), Whitfield, Julie A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	A. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
ID Number: MC00000425 49169 Road 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
- (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 - License No: A095863 - Cultural Competence - Training Completed: No	MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	FRESNO COUNTY Family Practice
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Training Completed: No	
5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Ferguson, Holly M. (P.A.), Oswald, Sheri L. (P.A.), Antwi-Badu, Philip (NP), Violette, Kevin (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS	(559)683-2711 NPI: 1588659072 License No: G057725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)683-2711 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
	5:00 PM
Gender: Male ID Number: 015067	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None
	Family Practice Schaffner, Daniel L. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male

Health - Selma

Family Practice

Stuart, Patrick J. D.O.²

A. (NP)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

116 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Oakhurst Orange Cove Parlier Parlier Accessibility: Orange Cove, CA 93646 **ADVENTIST HEALTH -**Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) (800)492-4227 **PARLIER NEWMARK** Limited(P,EB,IB,E) NPI: 1841797891 **UPN - UNITED HEALTH Orange Cove Family Practice** License No: A175009 **CENTERS - PARLIER ORCHARD MEDICAL** Bayardo, Carlos F. M.D.4 Cultural Competence MANNING **CENTER** Gender: Male Training Completed: No **Family Practice General Practice** ID Number: MC00000153 Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 155 S. Newmark Ave. Dhah, Kulraj S. D.O.¹⁴ PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 Kashani, Daryoush Y. Parlier, CA 93648 Gender: Male AM - 5:30 PM M.D.⁴ (559)646-1200 ID Number: MC49001166 Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male NPI: 1558347393 429 E. Manning Ave. Spanish ID Number: MC00000457 License No: A091684 Parlier, CA 93648 Physician Language(s): 555 Sixth St. **Cultural Competence** (800)492-4227 Spanish Orange Cove, CA 93646 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1528445012 Hospital(s): Community (559)626-7118 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: 20A15507 Regional Medical Center NPI: 1386847531 6:00 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri, Sat 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Echaverry, Marlon E. M.D.4 Condon: Malo **Cultural Competence** Accessibility: License No: A066698 Office Staff Language(s): Limited(EB,IB,R) Cultural Competence Spanish Training Completed: Yes Yang, Hugh D.O.¹⁴ Physician Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Male Spanish (559)626-7118 ID Number: MC00000392 Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -445 11th St. Reedlev 5:00 PM Orange Cove, CA 93646 Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): (800)492-4227 Limited(P,IB,R,E) Farsi, Spanish NPI: 1801050943 **ADVENTIST** Physician Language(s): Gender: Male License No: 20A10111 **HEALTH-REEDLEY** ID Number: MC49001166 Faroese, Faroese, Farsi, Cultural Competence **JEFFERSON** 429 E. Manning Ave. Spanish Training Completed: Yes Parlier, CA 93648 Hospital(s): None **Family Practice** After Hours Phone Number: (800)492-4227 Extender(s): Escobar, Pedro (559)626-4031 Naeni, Ila P. D.O.4 NPI: 1992266654 A. (P.A.), Onyepunuka, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female Judith (P.A.), Cuevas, Mario License No: A180485 5:30 PM ID Number: MC00001231 S. (P.A.) Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): 429 E. Manning Ave. Training Completed: No Accessibility: Spanish Parlier, CA 93648 Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Physician Language(s): (800)492-4227 PM Tue, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM -Hmong (White) **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** NPI: 1417101593 5:30 PM Hospital(s): None **CENTERS - ORANGE** License No: 20A10626 Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Benson, Caitlin COVE **Cultural Competence** Accessibility: (P.A.) Training Completed: No **Family Practice** Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Opoku-boateng, Akosua A. Limited(EB,IB,R) Garcha, Jasmine K. D.O.¹⁴ 5:30 PM M.D.⁴ Gender: Female Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Farsi, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Gender: Female

445 11th St.

ID Number: MC00000392

ID Number: MC49001166

429 E. Manning Ave.

(800)492-4227 Training Completed: Yes Spa	hysician Language(s): panish, Telugu ospital(s): None	Community Regional
License No: 20A20204 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Martinez, Rafael A. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1033572177 License No: A158362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Martinez, Rafael A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1033572177 License No: A158362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Tanner, Curtis (P.A.), Sandhu, Ramanpreet K. (FNP), Colin-Garcia, Maria (NP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Milanes, Liana M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1030558207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Imited(P,EB,IB,E) Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) NPI: 1030488 (800)492-4227 NPI: 103055207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Imited(P,EB,IB,E) NPI: 1030558207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Imited(P,EB,IB,E) NPI: 1030558207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 Physician Language(s): Private Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) NPI: 1030558207 License No: A122438 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: MC49001166 A29 E. Manning Ave. Parli	ertification(s): CPSP ccessibility: imited(P,EB,IB,E) eynoso-Garza, Rashell I.D.4 iender: Female O Number: MC49001166 29 E. Manning Ave. arlier, CA 93648 300)492-4227 PI: 1033552252 icense No: A136890 ultural Competence raining Completed: Yes ours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 M Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 M - 5:30 PM Sat 8:30 AM - :00 PM hysician Language(s): panish ospital(s): Community egional Medical Center ccessibility: imited(P,EB,IB,E) uvalcaba, Juan C. M.D.14 iender: Male O Number: MC49001166 29 E. Manning Ave. arlier, CA 93648 300)492-4227 PI: 1023126547 icense No: A082685 ultural Competence	Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Sharma, Anirudh M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1043976285 License No: A175447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Venturina, Arlin M. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1619085164 License No: A084416 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Winnie, Kirsten A. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Parlier	Parlier	Reedley	Reedley
(800)492-4227	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 013222	Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo
NPI: 1902211451	Training Completed: Yes	750 G St.	T. (P.A.)
License No: A172054	Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00	Reedley, CA 93654	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30	(559)637-9818	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Training Completed: No	AM - 5:30 PM	NPI: 1841411709	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00	Physician Language(s):	License No: G033404	NETWORK - REEDLEY -
PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30	Cantonese, Mandarin	Cultural Competence	SANTE
AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	General Practice
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	(559)637-9818	Pentschev, Stefan I. M.D. ⁴
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Zweifler, John A. M.D. ¹⁴	Prather	5:00 PM	ID Number: MC00000552
Gender: Male	CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	826 E. Manning Ave.
ID Number: MC49001166	HEALTH CLINIC,	Spanish	Reedley, CA 93654
429 E. Manning Ave.	PRATHER	Physician Language(s):	(877)960-3426
Parlier, CA 93648	Family Practice	Spanish	NPI: 1154344927
(800)492-4227	Easton, Matthew J. D.O. ^{1 3}	Hospital(s): None	License No: A043893
NPI: 1962510420	Gender: Male	Certification(s): CHDP	Cultural Competence
License No: G058360	ID Number: MC00001272	Accessibility:	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	29369 Auberry Rd. Ste 102	Limited(P,EB,IB)	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: No	Prather, CA 93651	CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	(559)638-0400 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)855-5390	HEALTH - MANNING	5:00 PM
5:30 PM	NPI: 1841397718	AVENUE	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A07946	Family Practice	Spanish
Farsi, Sign Language,	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,	Bulgarian, German, Russian
Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	(559)855-5390	LUIS	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Certification(s): CPSP	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Reedley
Accessibility:	5:00 PM	ID Number: MC49000320	Certification(s): CHDP
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):	1530 E. Manning Ave.	Accessibility:
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Spanish	Reedley, CA 93654	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
CENTERS - REEDLEY	Hospital(s): None	(866)707-6664	IMG - OMNI FAMILY
MANNING	Accessibility:	NPI: 1295712206	HEALTH MANNING
Family Practice	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	License No: A097270 Cultural Competence	Family Practice
	Reedley	Training Completed: No	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴
Tang, Cindy S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	CHILDNET MEDICAL	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,
ID Number: MC49001167	ASSOCIATES - FRESNO	5:00 PM	LUIS
429 E. Manning Ave.	FFS	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male
Parlier, CA 93648	Pediatrics	Spanish	ID Number: MC49000320
(800)492-4227	Peters, Jacob K. M.D. ^{1 4}	Physician Language(s):	1530 E. Manning Ave.
NPI: 1508181348	Gender: Male	Spanish	Reedley, CA 93654
NPI. 1300101340	Gender: Male	User: !tal/s\s Nises	(066)707 666A

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): None

License No: A128227

(866)707-6664

Reedley	Reedley	Reedley	Reedley
NPI: 1295712206	Accessibility:	License No: A097270	Gender: Male
License No: A097270	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	ID Number: MC00000343
Cultural Competence	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Training Completed: No	372 W. Cypress Ave.
Training Completed: No	HEALTH - REEDLEY	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Reedley, CA 93654
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Family Practice	5:00 PM	(559)638-8155
5:00 PM		Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1114297330
Office Staff Language(s):	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴	Spanish	License No: A118752
Spanish	Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	LUIS Gender: Male	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Spanish	ID Number: MC49000050	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Community	925 G St.	Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo	5:00 PM
Regional Medical Center,	Reedley, CA 93654	T. (P.A.)	Office Staff Language(s):
Kaweah Delta District	(866)707-6664	Accessibility:	Spanish Physician Language (a):
Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	NPI: 1295712206	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):
Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo	License No: A097270	Pediatrics	Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health
T. (P.A.)	Cultural Competence	Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela	Reedley
Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	N. M.D. ⁴	Extender(s): Garcia, Sabrina
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	C. (FNP), Kaur, Harinder
Verma, Preeti M.D. ⁴	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	ID Number: MC49000320	(NP)
Alternate Name: Verma,	PM	1530 E. Manning Ave.	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)
Preeti	Office Staff Language(s):	Reedley, CA 93654	SANTE OMNI FAMILY
Gender: Female	Spanish	(866)707-6664	HEALTH - REEDLEY E
ID Number: MC49000320	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1295837177	MANNING AVE
1530 E. Manning Ave.	Spanish	License No: A035880	
Reedley, CA 93654	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Family Practice
(866)707-6664	Extender(s): Garcia, Maria	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴
NPI: 1821000324	A. (NP)	5:00 PM	Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,
License No: A081494	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	LUIS
Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Chanish	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: MC49000320
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	HEALTH - REEDLEY E	Spanish	1530 E. Manning Ave.
5:00 PM	MANNING AVE	Hospital(s): Community	Reedley, CA 93654
Office Staff Language(s):	Family Practice	Regional Medical Center,	(866)707-6664 NPI: 1295712206
Spanish	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴	Saint Agnes Medical Center	License No: A097270
Physician Language(s):	Alternate Name: BAUTISTA,	Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
Punjabi, Spanish	LUIS	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): Community	Gender: Male	LASALLE ADVENTIST	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Regional Medical Center,	ID Number: MC49000320	HEALTH - REEDLEY	5:00 PM
Kaweah Delta District	1530 E. Manning Ave.	CYPRESS	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital, Valley Children's	Reedley, CA 93654	Family Practice	Spanish
Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	(866)707-6664		Physician Language(s):
iviedicai Cenief	NIDI 400E740000	Guzman Luis A M D 4	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1295712206

Medical Center

120 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Guzman, Luis A. M.D.4

Spanish

Reedley Riverdale Reedlev San Joaquin Hospital(s): None Reedley, CA 93654 Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Extender(s): Shelly, Santoyo (866)818-4876 ID Number: MC00000789 Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None T. (P.A.) NPI: 1053451328 3567 W. Mt. Whitney Ave. Extender(s): Moya, Salvador Accessibility: License No: 20A11542 Riverdale, CA 93656 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cultural Competence (559)867-7200 E. (P.A.) Training Completed: No NPI: 1588963839 Certification(s): CHDP.CPSP **SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: License No: A131410 **Pediatrics** 5:00 PM Cultural Competence Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Amu Sierra, Javier M.D.4 Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes VALLEY HEALTH Gender: Male Farsi, Turkish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**TEAM-SAN JOAQUIN** ID Number: 129866 Hospital(s): Community 5:00 PM **HEALTH CENTER-CalViva** 1093 11th St. Regional Medical Center Office Staff Language(s): **Family Practice** Reedley, CA 93654 Accessibility: Spanish Djabrayan, John T. M.D.4 (559)743-7340 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Physician Language(s): Gender: Male NPI: 1871689299 Spanish Riverdale ID Number: MC49000701 21890 W. Colorado Ave. San Joaquin, CA 93660 (559)693-2462 NPI: 1861805814 License No: A136184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (550)693-2462 License No: A081420 ID Number: MC49000701 Hospital(s): None ADVENTIST HEALTH **Cultural Competence** Accessibility: -HANFORD Training Completed: Yes Limited(P,EB,IB,E) **Family Practice** After Hours Phone Number: San Joaquin (559)743-7340 Lopez, Ruth M.D.¹⁴ LASALLE MEDICAL Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female **ASSOCIATES** 5:00 PM ID Number: MC00000021 **Family Practice** Physician Language(s): 3567 W. Mt. Whitney Ave. Spanish Kaileh, Husam S. M.D.¹⁴ Riverdale, CA 93656 Hospital(s): Clovis (559)693-2462 (559)867-7200 Gender: Male Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 Community Hospital, NPI: 1174150478 ID Number: 048004 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 Community Regional License No: A181011 21890 W. Colorado Ave. Medical Center, Adventist AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** San Joaquin, CA 93660 Health Reedley 12:00 PM Training Completed: No (559)693-2462 Extender(s): Bourne, Kenrick Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Email:rmanzanedo@vht.org Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, C. (P.A.), Velazquez, 5:00 PM NPI: 1700920899 Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu Johanna L. (NP) Office Staff Language(s): License No: A052444 Certification(s): CHDP Physician Language(s): Spanish **Cultural Competence** Armenian, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hospital(s): Community After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Regional Medical Center. **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** Hospital(s): Adventist Health (559)693-2462 Valley Children's Hospital **CENTERS - REEDLEY** Hanford Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 Accessibility: **MANNING** Accessibility: PM Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri 8:00 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Limited(P,EB,IB,E) AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -**Internal Medicine** Kaileh, Husam S. M.D.¹⁴ 12:00 PM **AHP - ADVENTIST** Kaveh, Kian D.O.4 Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male **HEALTH - RIVERDALE** Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000701 Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu

Family Practice

Rezai, Sana M.D.4

ID Number: MC49001167

1790 E. Manning Ave.

21890 W. Colorado Ave.

San Joaquin, CA 93660

San Joaquin	San Joaquin	Sanger	Sanger
(559)693-2462 NPI: 1700920899 License No: A052444 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number: (559)693-2462 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00	Sanger ADVENTIST HEALTH - SANGER	ADVENTIST HEALTH-REEDLEY JEFFERSON	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish
PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM	Family Practice Adeshina, Yewande O. M.D. ⁴	Family Practice Norman, Michael J. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Female	Gender: Male	Direct Network: Fresno
Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu	ID Number: MC00001006	ID Number: MC00001231 2502 Jensen Ave.	Family Practice
Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Moya, Salvador E. (P.A.) Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Wang, Yi F. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000701 21890 W. Colorado Ave. San Joaquin, CA 93660 (559)693-2462 NPI: 1194222950 License No: A174648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00	1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900 NPI: 1346334596 License No: C159909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ncube, Ziphezinhle M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001006 1939 Academy Ave.	Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6000 NPI: 1770783482 License No: G045780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴ Alternate Name: BAUTISTA, LUIS Gender: Male ID Number: 136175 2570 Jensen Ave. Ste 106 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-3428 NPI: 1295712206 License No: A097270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,
AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -	Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900	Family Practice	Kaweah Delta District
12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu	NPI: 1083109953 License No: A175107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Ncube, Ziphezinhle M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 296574	Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Pediatrics
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900 NPI: 1083109953 License No: A175107	Walls, Emerson B. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 035614 2640 Jensen Ave.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Sanger	Sanger	Sanger	Sanger
Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-1402 NPI: 1073643920 License No: 20A05923 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)488-2022 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Lopez, Cristina (RNP) Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS Family Practice	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) Internal Medicine	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM 1:30 PM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Lopez, Cristina	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. ⁴ Alternate Name: BAUTISTA, LUIS Gender: Male ID Number: 136175 2570 Jensen Ave. Ste 106 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-3428	Tagore, Tarlochan S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 016897 1822 Jensen Ave. Ste 101 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-5521 NPI: 1083749204	Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SANGER 7TH
(RNP)	NPI: 1295712206 License No: A097270	License No: A031400 Cultural Competence	Family Practice
Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-5521 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	Gill, Navpreet K. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000284 1570 Seventh St.
Pediatrics	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Sanger, CA 93657 (800)492-4227
Walls, Emerson B. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 035614 2640 Jensen Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-1402 NPI: 1073643920 License No: 20A05923	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Montoy, Jorge F. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male ID Number: 011760	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) UPN - UNITED HEALTH	NPI: 1376962233 License No: A146025 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-0557 Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,
Cultural Competence	2514 Jensen Ave. Ste 102	CENTERS - SANGER	Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 9:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)488-2022 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6970 NPI: 1508816414 License No: G046427 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)907-1070	Gill, Amanpal S. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001168 2502 Jensen Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (800)492-4227	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R) Min, Ye M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1932477379

License No: A122248

(559)907-1070

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Gender: Male

1570 Seventh St.

ID Number: MC49000284

Sanger

Sanger, CA 93657 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1346371895 License No: A096726 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-0557 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Burmese Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CPSP

Mizunaka, Jocelyn A. M.D.⁴

Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R)

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000284 1570 Seventh St. Sanger, CA 93657 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1336409820 License No: A137124 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:30 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Selma

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - SELMA CENTRAL

Internal Medicine

Pelayo, Jerald M.D.⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000674 2141 High St. Ste E

Selma

Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6110 NPI: 1942861026 License No: A176490 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -Selma

CVMP - OCHOA FAMILY CLINIC

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Family Practice

Accessibility:

Ochoa, Mario A. M.D.⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000113 3275 McCall Ave. Ste 102 Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-3808 NPI: 1851393615 License No: A076417 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)577-3201 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Selma

Direct Network: Fresno

Family Practice

Kaleka, Virender S. M.D.¹⁴ Alternate Name: Kaleka. Virender S Gender: Male ID Number: 008420 2057 High St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)891-9100 NPI: 1982659322 License No: A043546

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)891-9100

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Khang, Nou (NP), Rai, Dev S. (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)

Ochoa, Mario A. M.D.²

Gender: Male ID Number: 099787 3275 McCall Ave. Ste 102 Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-3808 NPI: 1851393615 License No: A076417 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)577-3201 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Selma

Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SELMA -SANTE

Family Practice

Hoover, Gerald C. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000509 1850 Whitson St. Selma, CA 93662 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1679804645 License No: 20A06186

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Sidhu, Paramvir S. M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000509 1850 Whitson St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-1414 NPI: 1427373315 License No: A111697 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Selma Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CPSP Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) **IMG - OCHOA FAMILY MEDICAL CLINIC**

Family Practice

Ochoa, Mario A. M.D.³ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000113 3275 McCall Ave. Ste 102 Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-3808 NPI: 1851393615 License No: A076417 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)577-3201 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

IMG - SELMA RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

General Practice

Kaleka, Virender S. M.D.⁴

Alternate Name: Kaleka, Virender S Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000773

2057 High St. Selma, CA 93662

Selma

(559)891-9100 NPI: 1982659322 License No: A043546 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)891-9100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 2:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

Extender(s): Khang, Nou (NP), Rai, Dev S. (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(IB,E) LASALLE - OCHOA

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

FAMILY CLINIC Family Practice

Ochoa, Mario A. M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000113

3275 McCall Ave. Ste 102 Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-3808 NPI: 1851393615 License No: A076417 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number: (559)577-3201

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Selma

SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS

Internal Medicine

Chang, Sang Min M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 297541 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090 NPI: 1043871916 License No: A185379 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SELMA HIGHLAND

Family Practice

Gutierrez, Mario R. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001169 2705 Highland Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1205254968 License No: A145700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed. Thu. Fri 8:30 AM -

12:30 PM 1:30 PM - 5:30 PM Christopher T. (P.A.), Ah Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Selma

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Rios, Juan R. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001169 2705 Highland Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1922453356 License No: A158401 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -5:30 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 2:00 PM

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Dhaliwal, Simerjit S. (P.A.), Carrillo, Rosanna J. (P.A.), Frye,

Blair (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Sandoval, Omar F. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001169 2705 Highland Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1629574371 License No: A173882 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 11:00 AM - 8:00

PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Extender(s): Key. Sue, Robert (P.A.)

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Selma

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - SELMA ROSE

Family Practice

Garcia, Bruno A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001170

1201 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1497778260 License No: A063644 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health - Selma

Certification(s): CPSP

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Ramos, Ricardo A. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001170

1201 Rose Ave.
Selma, CA 93662
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1538230438
License No: A063720
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CPSP

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Squaw Valley

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SQUAW -VALLEY - SANTE

General Practice

Pentschev, Stefan I. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000305 30924 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Squaw Valley, CA 93675

(559)332-9399 NPI: 1154344927 License No: A043893 Cultural Competence

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - Training Completed: No 12:30 PM 1:30 PM - 5:30 PM After Hours Phone Number:

(559)738-2651

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Bulgarian, German, Russian

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Fisher-Weaver,

Angela R. (P.A.) Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(R)

Stratford

ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -STRATFORD

Family Practice

Phui, Khuong C. D.O.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000145

20326 Main St Stratford, CA 93266 (559)386-4502 NPI: 1376743328 License No: 20A11007

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Stratford

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)386-4500

Hours: Tue - Fri 7:30 AM -

6:30 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Smith, Charles W. (NP), Aguilar, Hector M.

(P.A.)

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Tranquillity

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM -GOLDEN PLAINS USD COMMUNITY HEALTH CTR

Family Practice

Dominguez, Ronald E. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000597 6171 S. Daniels Ave.

Tranquillity, CA 93668

(559)364-2984 NPI: 1417257452

License No: A114123 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon, Fri 8:00 AM -

12:00 PM Wed 1:00 PM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

²Accepting existing patients at this time.

³Not accepting new patients at this time.

⁴Accepting new patients.

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis **ADVENTIST** Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 12:00 PM 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu **HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY** (559)472-4255 **PROVIDERS** NPI: 1942381223 Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, License No: A074703 Hospital(s):Clovis Fortson Jr., Wilbert M.D.4 Cultural Competence Community Hospital, Saint Community Regional Gender: Male Training Completed: No Agnes Medical Center. Medical Center, Saint Agnes ID Number: 102410 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Fresno Surgical Hospital Medical Center 726 N. Medical Center Dr. 5:00 PM LASALLE MEDICAL LASALLE MEDICAL East Ste 223 Hospital(s):Clovis **ASSOCIATES ASSOCIATES - MADERA** Clovis, CA 93611 Community Hospital, (559)472-4255 Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.4 Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.⁴ Community Regional NPI: 1942381223 Gender: Male Gender: Male Medical Center, Kaweah License No: A074703 ID Number: 073984 ID Number: 073984 Delta District Hospital, Valley **Cultural Competence** 722 Medical Center Dr. East 722 Medical Center Dr. East Children's Hospital Training Completed: No Ste 105 Ste 105 **Direct Network: Fresno** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 Clovis, CA 93611 5:00 PM Moran, Gilbert K. M.D.¹⁴ (559)299-6300 (559)299-6300 Hospital(s):None Gender: Male NPI: 1326134115 NPI: 1326134115 Nguyen, Trung T. D.O.⁴ ID Number: 160837 License No: A064661 License No: A064661 684 Medical Center Dr. East Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Gender: Male Ste 106 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 187688 After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 782 Medical Center Dr. East Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-9000 (559)299-6300 (559)299-6300 Ste 211 NPI: 1891873709 Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 License No: G064451 6:30 PM 6:30 PM (559)451-3676 Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): NPI: 1134331549 Training Completed: Yes Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu License No: 20A10394 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -Hospital(s):None Hospital(s):Clovis **Cultural Competence** Community Hospital, 4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 Training Completed: No Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.⁴ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -PM Community Regional Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Medical Center, Saint Agnes 5:00 PM ID Number: 073984 Spanish **Medical Center** Physician Language(s): 722 Medical Center Dr. East Hospital(s):None Vietnamese **SANTE PHYSICIANS** Ste 105 Hospital(s):None Swanson, John A. M.D.¹³ **CAPITATED** Clovis, CA 93611 Extender(s): Harban, Gender: Male (559)299-6300 Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.⁴ Michelle R. (NP) ID Number: 560903 NPI: 1326134115 Gender: Male **COMMUNITY HEALTH** 1187 N. Willow Ave. PMB License No: A064661 ID Number: 073984 **PARTNERS - FFS** #19 Ste 103 **Cultural Competence** 722 Medical Center Dr. East Clovis, CA 93611 Training Completed: Yes Fortson Jr., Wilbert M.D.⁴ Ste 105 (559)285-9344 After Hours Phone Number: Clovis, CA 93611 Gender: Male NPI: 1255433025 (559)299-6300

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

6:30 PM

Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -

License No: C034145

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

ID Number: 102410

East Ste 223

726 N. Medical Center Dr.

(559)299-6300

NPI: 1326134115

License No: A064661

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)299-6300 Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -	Pascual, Ana-Liza E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 211819 722 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 105	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)299-6300 Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP Self Reported Accessibility:
6:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu Hospital(s):None Kopacz, Sharon M. M.D. ²	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-6300 NPI: 1720347453 License No: A125440 Cultural Competence	6:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Morales, Victor M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 146612 722 Medical Center Dr. East
Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Ste 105
ID Number: 151916	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Clovis, CA 93611
726 Medical Center Dr. East	5:00 PM	Medical Center	(559)299-6300
Ste 221	Physician Language(s):	Kopacz, Sharon M. M.D. ²	NPI: 1457513368
Clovis, CA 93611	Spanish, Tagalog	Gender: Female	License No: A102142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM
(559)322-2900	Hospital(s):None	ID Number: 151916	
NPI: 1952552333	Sueldo, Carlos E. M.D. ¹⁴	726 Medical Center Dr. East	
License No: A105590	Gender: Male	Ste 221	
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 531932	Clovis, CA 93611	
Training Completed: No	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	(559)322-2900	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Moran, Gilbert K. M.D. ¹²
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	West Ste 205	NPI: 1952552333	
5:00 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A105590	
Physician Language(s):	(559)299-7700	Cultural Competence	
Spanish	NPI: 1760408736	Training Completed: No	
Hospital(s):None Moran, Gilbert K. M.D. ^{1 2} Gender: Male ID Number: 160837	License No: A031662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 160837 684 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 106 Clovis, CA 93611
684 Medical Center Dr. East	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community	Hospital(s):Clovis	(559)299-9000
Ste 106		Community Hospital	NPI: 1891873709
Clovis, CA 93611		Liu, Corinna D.O. ^{1 4}	License No: G064451
(559)299-9000		Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1891873709	Regional Medical Center SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	ID Number: 227183	Training Completed: Yes
License No: G064451		2137 Herndon Ave. Ste 102	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -
Cultural Competence		Clovis, CA 93611	4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00
Training Completed: Yes		(559)575-0406	PM
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis	ID Number: 073984 722 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-6300 NPI: 1326134115	NPI: 1083972426 License No: 20A13154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Pascual, Ana-Liza E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 211819

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A064661

Community Hospital

Obstetrics and Gynecology Providers			
Clovis	Dinuba	Fresno	Fresno
722 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611	Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-3342 NPI: 1174541239	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Emeney, Pamela L. M.D. ¹	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health
(559)299-6300 NPI: 1720347453 License No: A125440	License No: G071776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female ID Number: 148322 290 N. Wayte Ln.	Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health - Selma
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number: (559)591-3342 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1033260559 License No: A103067	Extender(s): Chhibber, Vijay L. (NP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s):None Dinuba	Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Mien, Spanish, Vietnamese Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012	Raible, Monica E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 285194 290 N. Wayte Ln.
KAWEAH HEALTH DINUBA CLINIC	Spanish Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Tieche, John L.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1558850537
Rangel Barrera, Carlos M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000070	(P.A.), Knudson, Jon (NP) Certification(s): CHDP,CPSP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis	License No: A180811 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
355 Monte Vista Dr.	Fresno	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM
Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1154618551 License No: A124448	ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS	Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Downer, Christopher D. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Male ID Number: 203596	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) O'Shaughnessy, Michael J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste B Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1205003233	ID Number: 035169 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	Reddington, Lura J. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 531337 540 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) UNITED PHYSICIANS	License No: A103785 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1548294093 License No: G068291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-9320 NPI: 1447253158 License No: G076987
NETWORK Charles, Rene S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 024589	(866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	(866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

ID Number: 024589

1451 E. El Monte Way

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

5:00 PM

Hospital(s):None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Extender(s): Souza, KD G.	NPI: 1063410322	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(NP), Nair, Nisha (NP)	License No: A048104	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Sautter, Casey L. M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Spanish
ID Number: 292615	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s):Community	Physician Language(s):
6107 N. 1st St. # 93710 Ste	(559)233-7700	Regional Medical Center,	Spanish
93710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hospital(s):Clovis
Fresno, CA 93710	5:00 PM	Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
(866)707-6664	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Regional
NPI: 1144671066	Hmong, Spanish	Nassar, Peter T. M.D. ²	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
License No: A183250	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Medical Center
Cultural Competence	Hmong (White), Spanish	ID Number: 107641	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s):None	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	Limited(P,IB,R,E)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93710	CENTRAL VALLEY
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)450-2300	MEDICAL PROVIDERS-
Hospital(s):None	CENTRAL VALLEY	NPI: 1669498622	FRESNO COUNTY
Sueldo, Carlos E. M.D. ⁴	MEDICAL PROVIDERS	License No: A080372	Bedi, Kristopher D.O. ^{1 2}
Gender: Male	Bedi, Kristopher D.O. ^{1 2}	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
ID Number: 531932	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 273087
290 N. Wayte Ln.	ID Number: 273087	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1379 E. Herndon Ave.
Fresno, CA 93701	1379 E. Herndon Ave.	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720
(866)342-6012	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)450-6388
NPI: 1760408736	(559)450-6388	Spanish	NPI: 1851530356
License No: A031662	NPI: 1851530356	Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A16994
Cultural Competence	License No: 20A16994	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No	Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	(NP), Kaur, Khushwinder	Hospital(s):Saint Agnes
5:00 PM	Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	(NP), Punsalan, Alicia (NP)	Medical Center
Office Staff Language(s):	Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Young, Oscar N. D.O. ⁴	Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ⁴
Spanish	Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ²	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Hospital(s):None	Gender: Female	ID Number: 164214	ID Number: 169679
Accessibility:	ID Number: 169679	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	1379 E. Herndon Ave.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	1379 E. Herndon Ave.	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93720
Woods, Elizabeth A. M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)450-2300	(559)450-6388
Gender: Female	(559)450-6388	NPI: 1518130822	NPI: 1992977888
ID Number: 046191	NPI: 1992977888	License No: 20A10362	License No: A113952
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 450	License No: A113952	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno, CA 93701

(559)233-7700

132 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Training Completed: Yes

Training Completed: Yes

——————————————————————————————————————			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Spanish	5:00 PM	11:59 PM	5:00 PM
Hospital(s):Community	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Regional Medical Center,	Spanish	Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):Valley Children's
Accessibility:	Punjabi	Spanish	Hospital, Doctors Medical
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s):None	Hospital(s):Valley Children's	Center of Modesto, Saint
Nassar, Peter T. M.D. ²	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital	Agnes Medical Center
Gender: Male	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Extender(s): Jimmeye,	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 107641	Young, Oscar N. D.O.4	Cynthia (FNP)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Hernandez, Daniel I. M.D. ¹
Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 164214	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	4
(559)450-2300	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	Dickinson, Wade A. M.D. ¹⁴	Gender: Male
NPI: 1669498622	Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male	ID Number: 229523
License No: A080372	(559)450-2300	ID Number: 076186	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1518130822	5293 N. First St.	Fresno, CA 93721
Training Completed: No	License No: 20A10362	Fresno, CA 93710	(559)353-6257
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	(559)244-0133	NPI: 1487615449
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1104827922	License No: C143962
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A062554	Cultural Competence
Spanish	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Spanish	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4:30 PM
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Hospital(s):None	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Fresno Surgical Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s):Clovis	Spanish
Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s):None
(NP), Kaur, Khushwinder	CHILDNET MEDICAL	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
(NP), Punsalan, Alicia (NP)	ASSOCIATES - FRESNO	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Limited(R)
Self Reported Accessibility:	FFS	Medical Center, Fresno	Hernandez, Daniel I. M.D. ¹
Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Bosch Ramirez, Agnes M.	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	4
Thind, Ravneet D.O.⁴	M.D. ⁴	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Grewal, Ajanamjot K. M.D.4	ID Number: 229523
ID Number: 282602	ID Number: 273009	Gender: Female	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 206782	106
Fresno, CA 93710	106	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93720

NPI: 1851613483

License No: A103791

(559)353-6700

Fresno, CA 93720

NPI: 1669993598

License No: A173006

(559)224-0900

(559)450-2300

NPI: 1013405612

License No: 20A19412

(559)224-0900

NPI: 1487615449

License No: C143962

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)224-0900 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Jimmeye, Cynthia (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Holmes, Amie E. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 213540 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1629382213 License No: A129969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	NPI: 1457352866 License No: A075634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CPSP CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA FFS Bosch Ramirez, Agnes M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 273009 1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0900 NPI: 1669993598 License No: A173006 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	5293 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)244-0133 NPI: 1104827922 License No: A062554 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical Hospital Grewal, Ajanamjot K. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 206782 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1851613483 License No: A103791 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s):Valley Children's Hospital, Doctors Medical	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)224-0900 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Jimmeye, Cynthia (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hernandez, Daniel I. M.D.¹ 4 Gender: Male ID Number: 229523 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1487615449 License No: C143962 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6700 NPI: 1629382213 License No: A129969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0900 NPI: 1669993598 License No: A173006 Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s):Valley Children's	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1487615449 License No: C143962 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1629382213 License No: A129969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Marquez, Camilla L. M.D.4	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ELM COMM HEALTH CENTER Johnson, Ryan C. D.O.4 Gender: Male	NPI: 1558715508 License No: A153156 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -	License No: 20A11729 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)457-5500 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center
Gender: Female ID Number: 102708	ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706	REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
650 W. Alluvial Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559)438-1777 NPI: 1457352866 License No: A075634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP	(559)457-5200 NPI: 1982890885 License No: 20A11729 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)457-5200 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community	Bustamante Dayanghir, Alma D. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NPI: 1902135577 License No: C167406 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER Betre, Abraham D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1053386565 License No: 20A10290 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - BLACKSTONE COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER	Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Russian, Spanish
Ng, Jennifer P. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001014	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Johnson, Ryan C. D.O.4	Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP Bustamante Dayanghir,
1685 E Home Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6900 NPI: 1760756670 License No: A076220	Hou, Eileen M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500	Alma D. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S.Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1982890885

(559)457-5400

(559)457-5300

Fresno Fresno Fresno NPI: 1902135577 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**DIGNITY HEALTH** License No: C167406 5:00 PM **MEDICAL NETWORK-Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): **CENTRAL CA** Training Completed: No Hmong, Spanish Sautter, Casey L. M.D.⁴ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Gender: Female 5:00 PM Hmong (White), Spanish ID Number: 292615 Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s):None 6107 N. First St. Self Reported Accessibility: Spanish Fresno, CA 93710 Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) (866)707-6664 Spanish CVMP - OMNI FAMILY NPI: 1144671066 Hospital(s):None **HEALTH - 1ST STREET** License No: A183250 Accessibility: **Cultural Competence** Mallard-Warren, Gail M. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: No M.D.¹⁴ **COMMUNITY HEALTH** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Alternate Name: **PARTNERS - FFS** 5:00 PM MALLARD-WARREN. GAIL Office Staff Language(s): Reddington, Lura J. M.D.⁴ Gender: Female Spanish Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000361 Physician Language(s): 6107 N. First St. ID Number: 531337 Spanish Fresno, CA 93710 540 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Hospital(s):None 102 (866)707-6664 Extender(s): Shishoyan, Fresno, CA 93720 NPI: 1487665535 Nazeli (NP) License No: G042804 (559)261-9320 Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence NPI: 1447253158 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: G076987 Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: **Direct Network: Fresno Cultural Competence** (866)707-6664 Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male 4:00 PM 5:00 PM ID Number: 076186 Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s):None 5293 N. First St. Extender(s): Souza, KD G. Spanish Fresno, CA 93710 Physician Language(s): (NP), Nair, Nisha (NP) (559)244-0133 Spanish Woods, Elizabeth A. M.D.⁴

Hospital(s):None

(NP)

Extender(s): Cuellar, Estela

H. (FNP), Woodruff, Jolana

R. (P.A.), Grant, Kimberly

(P.A.), Gaines-Glynn, Starr

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Gender: Female

ID Number: 046191

Fresno, CA 93701

NPI: 1063410322

License No: A048104

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)233-7700

(559)233-7700

2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 450

Dickinson, Wade A. M.D.^{1 4}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 076186
5293 N. First St.
Fresno, CA 93710
(559)244-0133
NPI: 1104827922
License No: A062554
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s):Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional

Medical Center, Saint Agnes

Fresno Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital. Fresno Surgical Hospital Dieterich, Frederick W. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 504014 1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93611 (888)777-1945 NPI: 1720183650 License No: G041537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s):None Gade, Gopal R. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 005495 6183 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)261-0794 NPI: 1831167899 License No: A035041 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)261-0794 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Grewal, Ajanamjot K. M.D.4 Gender: Female

ID Number: 206782

5359 N. Fresno St. Ste 108

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93710	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)705-6911	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
NPI: 1851613483	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hospital(s):Community	Physician Language(s):
License No: A103791	5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	DeSimone, Dennis C. D.O.4	Hospital(s):None
Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Gender: Male	McCormack, Shelley A.
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: MC49000206	M.D. ^{1 4}
5:00 PM	Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s):Adventist Health	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: MC49000206
Spanish	Hanford, Saint Agnes	(866)342-6012	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	NPI: 1255599130	Fresno, CA 93701
Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Certification(s): CPSP	License No: 20A17849	(866)342-6012
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1275920431
Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Training Completed: No	License No: A147418
Accessibility:	White, Paul A. M.D. ⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Marquez, Camilla L. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 141429	Hospital(s):None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	2152 E. Copper Ave. Ste	Downer, Christopher D.	5:00 PM
ID Number: 102708	111	M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s):None
650 W. Alluvial Ave.	Fresno, CA 93730	Gender: Male	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.
Fresno, CA 93711	(559)777-2956	ID Number: MC49000206	M.D. ⁴
(559)438-1777	NPI: 1326254624	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	Gender: Male
NPI: 1457352866	License No: A099179	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: MC49000206
License No: A075634 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(866)342-6012	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Tue - Fri 10:00 AM -	NPI: 1205003233	Fresno, CA 93701
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	License No: A103785	(866)342-6012
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 2:00	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1548294093
PM	Portuguese, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	License No: G068291
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Spanish	FAMILY HEALTHCARE	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s):None	NETWORK ACC -	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Certification(s): CPSP	WOMEN'S	Spanish	
Singleton, Chrystal J.		Hospital(s):None	Physician Language(s): Spanish
M.D. ⁴	Autry, Amy M. M.D. ⁴	Emeney, Pamela L. M.D. ¹⁴	Hospital(s):Community
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Regional Medical Center
ID Number: 071428	ID Number: MC49000206	ID Number: MC49000206	INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL
5359 N. Fresno St. Ste 108	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200 Fresno, CA 93701	GROUP
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93701	(559)459-4900	
(559)705-6911	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1851335624	NPI: 1033260559	Sautter, Casey L. M.D. ⁴
NPI: 1407886948	License No: G070559	License No: A103067	Gender: Female
License No: A065522	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 292615
	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	6107 N. First St.
	Hailing Completed. NO	Training Completed. 103	Fresno, CA 93710

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno
(866)707-6664
NPI: 1144671066
License No: A183250
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s):None
Extender(s): Shishoyan,
Nazeli (NP)
Self Reported Accessibility
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
INDEPENDENCE MEDICA
GROUP - TULARE
COUNTY

Sautter, Casey L. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 292615 6107 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93710 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1144671066 License No: A183250 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Shishoyan, Nazeli (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno **LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - N FIRST ST** Mallard-Warren, Gail M. M.D.¹⁴ Alternate Name: MALLARD-WARREN, GAIL Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000667 6107 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93710 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1487665535 License No: G042804 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: **AL** (866)707-6664 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Cuellar, Estela H. (FNP), Woodruff, Jolana R. (P.A.), Grant, Kimberly (P.A.), Gaines-Glynn, Starr (NP) Self Reported Accessibility:

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Adams, Auther E. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 500083 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1609858257 License No: A040262 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Fresno Fresno After Hours Phone Number: (559)457-5200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -7:00 PM Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Adams, Auther E. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 500083 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1609858257 License No: A040262 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish 5:00 PM Hospital(s):None Spanish Certification(s): CPSP Bencomo, Christopher D.

M.D.¹⁴ K. M.D.⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 068938 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1568488518 License No: A060404 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 5:00 PM PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s):Kaweah Delta

Spanish

District Hospital

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Bosch, Kelleen M. D.O.² Gender: Female ID Number: 147210 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)981-2600 Website: www.cvwha.com NPI: 1811105414 License No: 20A09211 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-2600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hospital(s):None Chahal-Matharu, Jaswant Gender: Female ID Number: 010956 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)538-3000 NPI: 1295842953 License No: A038199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CPSP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Chahal-Matharu, Jaswant

K. M.D.⁴

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Female	ID Number: 073984	License No: A072105	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 010956	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505	Cultural Competence	(559)299-8800
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1891809968
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)266-8989	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: G077810
(559)538-3000	NPI: 1326134115	(559)981-2600	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1295842953	License No: A064661	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
License No: A038199	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)299-8800
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)266-8989	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	6:30 PM	Hospital(s):None	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
Punjabi, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Extender(s): Halstead,	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Spanish	Renee R. (CNM)	French, Hindi, Kannada,
Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	Vishwanath, Vasanth M.	Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital
Certification(s): CPSP	Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu	M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s):Clovis
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s):None	Gender: Male	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Macagy, lan D. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 076209	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP
Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102	Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center
Gender: Male	ID Number: 197111	Fresno, CA 93720	Certification(s): CHDP
ID Number: 073984	2760 S.Elm Ave.	(559)299-8800	
2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505	Fresno, CA 93706	NPI: 1891809968	Pagio/D ED ID D E T\
Fresno, CA 93701	(559)457-5300	License No: G077810	LASALLE MEDICAL
(559)266-8989	NPI: 1912957010	Cultural Competence	ASSOCIATES - MADERA
NPI: 1326134115	License No: G089345	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	<u></u>
License No: A064661 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)299-8800	Audilis, Autilei E. Wi.D.
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	ID Number: 500083
(559)266-8989	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	2740 S. Elm Ave.
Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Fresno, CA 93706
6:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	(559)457-5200 NPI: 1609858257
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	French, Hindi, Kannada,	License No: A040262
Spanish	Hospital(s):None	Punjabi, Spanish	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital(s):None	Training Completed: Yes
Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Certification(s): CHDP	After Hours Phone Number:
Hospital(s):Clovis	Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ²	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)457-5200
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	ID Number: 096898	Vishwanath, Vasanth M.	7:00 PM
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	1374 E. Alluvial Ave.	M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s):None
Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Certification(s): CPSP
Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.4	(559)981-2600	ID Number: 076209	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	NPI: 1871519835	7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Bosch, Kelleen M. D.O.² Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D.⁴ 7355 N. Palm Ave. NPI: 1891809968 Gender: Female Gender: Male Fresno, CA 93711 License No: G077810 ID Number: 147210 ID Number: 073984 (559)256-2636 Cultural Competence 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505 NPI: 1871519835 Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 147210 ID Number: 073984 (559)256-2636 Cultural Competence 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505 NPI: 1871519835 Training Completed: Yes
1374 E. Alluvial Ave. 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505 NPI: 1871519835 Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93701 License No: A072105 After Hours Phone Number:
(559)981-2600 (559)266-8989 Cultural Competence (559)299-8800
Website: www.cvwha.com NPI: 1326134115 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1811105414 License No: A064661 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
License No: 20A09211 Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Physician Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number: (559)266-8989 Hospital(s):None French, Hindi, Kannada,
(559)981-2600 Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ² Punjabi, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM Gender: Male Hospital(s):None
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ID Number: 096898 Certification(s): CHDP
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93720 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu (559)981-2600 SAINT AGNES MEDICAL
Spanish Hospital(s):None NPI: 1871519835 FOUNDATION
Hospital(s):Clovis Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ⁴ License No: A072105 Agrawal, Anubhav M.D. ⁴
Community Hospital, Gender: Male Cultural Competence Gender: Male
Community Regional ID Number: 096898 Training Completed: No ID Number: 231681
Medical Center, Saint Agnes 7355 N. Palm Ave. Ste 105 After Hours Phone Number: 1383 F. Herndon Ave.
Medical Center Fresno, CA 93711 (559)981-2600 Fresno, CA 93720
Chahal-Matharu , Jaswant (559)256-2636
K. M.D. ⁴ NPI: 1871519835 5:00 PM NPI: 1790179661
Gender: Female License No: A072105 Office Staff Language(s): License No: A142749
ID Number: 010956 Cultural Competence Spanish Cultural Competence
1303 E. Herndon Ave. Training Completed: No Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93720 After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)538-3000 (559)981-2600 Hospital(s):Clovis 5:00 PM
NPI: 1295842953 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Community Hospital, Physician Language(s):
License No: A038199 5:00 PM Community Regional Hindi
Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Medical Center Hospital(s):Saint Agnes
Training Completed: Yes Spanish Extender(s): Halstead, Medical Center
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Physician Language(s): Renee R. (CNM) Nassar, Peter T. M.D. ⁴
5:00 PM Spanisn Vishwanath, Vasanth M. Gender: Male
Physician Language(s): Hospital(s):None M.D.14 ID Number: 107641
Punjabi, Spanish Self-Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303
Hospital(s):None Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) ID Number: 076209 Fresho, CA 93710
Certification(s): CPSP Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ² 7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102 (559)450-2300
Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male Fresno, CA 93720 NPI: 1669498622
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: 096898 (559)299-8800 License No: A080372

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1205003233
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A103785
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	(559)265-4444	Training Completed: Yes
	Hospital(s):None	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Office Staff Language(s):	. ,	4:30 PM	
Spanish Physician Language (a):	Self Reported Accessibility:		(559)558-4949 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Spanish	Bedi, Kristopher D.O. ²	Spanish Physician Language (a):	
Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hospital	ID Number: 273087	Spanish	Spanish
Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth	1379 E. Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s):None	Hospital(s):Community
(NP), Kaur, Khushwinder	Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:	Regional Medical Center
(NP), Punsalan, Alicia (NP)	(559)450-6388	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Downer, Christopher D.
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1851530356	Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D. ⁴	M.D. ^{1 4}
Limited(P,IB,R,E)	License No: 20A16994	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
SANTE PHYSICIANS	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 073984	ID Number: 203596
CAPITATED	Training Completed: No	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 408
Agrawal, Anubhav M.D. ⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701
Gender: Male	5:00 PM	(559)266-8989	(559)443-2694
ID Number: 231681	Hospital(s):None	NPI: 1326134115	NPI: 1205003233
1379 E. Herndon Ave.	Accessibility:	License No: A064661	License No: A103785
Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
	Bedi, Kristopher D.O. ⁴	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
(559)450-6388 NPI: 1790179661	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
	ID Number: 273087	(559)266-8989	(559)443-2694
License No: A142749		Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431	6:30 PM	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)450-5718	Spanish	Spanish
5:00 PM	NPI: 1851530356	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):Community
Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A16994	Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu	Regional Medical Center
Hindi	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s):Clovis	•
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,	Downer, Christopher D.
Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	M.D. ¹⁴
Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Gender: Male
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s):None	Medical Center	ID Number: 203596
Autry, Amy M. M.D. ⁴	Brown, Willie L. M.D. ^{1 4}		290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200
Gender: Female	Gender: Male	Downer, Christopher D.	Fresno, CA 93701
ID Number: 094613	ID Number: 049512	M.D. ^{1 4}	(866)342-6012
2823 Fresno St.	6225 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	Gender: Male	NPI: 1205003233
Fresno, CA 93721	Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 203596	License No: A103785
(559)459-6000	(559)265-4444	2405 Tulare St.	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1851335624	NPI: 1043300874	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A040710

(559)558-4949

License No: G070559

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Male ID Number: 034094 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)225-7600 NPI: 1184769879 License No: C038922 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)225-7600 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cambodian,Khmer Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital Gade, Gopal R. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 005495 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0133 NPI: 1831167899 License No: A035041 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1831167899 License No: A035041 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)261-0794 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Golik, Lisa A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1992977888 License No: A113952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Golik, Lisa A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1379 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6388	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)450-2300 NPI: 1992977888 License No: A113952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)450-2300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 172124 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gade, Gopal R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 005495 6183 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1379 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 172124 1374 E. Alluvial Ave.
	Gender: Male ID Number: 034094 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)225-7600 NPI: 1184769879 License No: C038922 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)225-7600 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cambodian,Khmer Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital Gade, Gopal R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 005495 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0133 NPI: 1831167899 License No: A035041 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gade, Gopal R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 005495 6183 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Gender: Male ID Number: 034094 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)225-7600 NPI: 1184769879 License No: C038922 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)225-7600 NPI: 1184769879 License No: C038922 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)261-0794 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)261-0794 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Golik, Lisa A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)24-0133 NPI: 1831167899 License No: A035041 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1992977888 License No: A113952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Golik, Lisa A. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 169679 1379 E. Hermdon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6388 NPI: 1992977888 License No: A113952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6388 NPI: 1992977888 License No: A113952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93710

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-2600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Duque-Gomez, Yenifer (P.A.) Certification(s): CPSP Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 172124 1865 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)981-2600 Email:dfriedline@santehealt h.net NPI: 1659554509 License No: A116330 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Certification(s): CPSP	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-2600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Duque-Gomez, Yenifer (P.A.) Certification(s): CPSP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kroeker, Kristin P. M.D.² Gender: Female ID Number: 091270 7050 N. Recreation Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-3515 NPI: 1205908969 License No: A063997 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 096898 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)981-2600 NPI: 1871519835 License No: A072105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-2600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Halstead, Renee R. (CNM) Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 096898 7355 N. Palm Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)256-2636 NPI: 1871519835 License No: A072105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 096898 1865 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)981-2600 NPI: 1871519835 License No: A072105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Mayer, Jonathan J. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 219445 807 N. Van Ness Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)499-1233 NPI: 1043389513 License No: A088082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s):None
	·		•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1669498622	NPI: 1548294093	Office Staff Language(s):
11:59 PM	License No: A080372	License No: G068291	Polish, Russian
Hospital(s):Community	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Regional Medical Center	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Polish, Russian, Spanish
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s):Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,
Meade, Jason D. D.O.4	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Gender: Male	Spanish	Spanish	Medical Center
ID Number: 245746	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):None	Certification(s): CPSP
7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	Spanish	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	Self Reported Accessibility:
102	Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical	M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital	Gender: Male	Pascual, Ana-Liza E. M.D.4
(559)321-2930	Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth	ID Number: 035169	Gender: Female
NPI: 1538597356	(NP), Kaur, Khushwinder	2823 Fresno St.	ID Number: 211819
License No: 20A15572	(NP), Punsalan, Alicia (NP)	Fresno, CA 93721	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Fresno, CA 93701
Training Completed: No	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1548294093	(559)266-8989
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	License No: G068291	NPI: 1720347453
5:00 PM	M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	License No: A125440
Hospital(s):None	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Meade, Jason D. D.O.4	ID Number: 035169	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	110 N. Valeria St. Ste 408	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
ID Number: 245746	Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
7050 N. Recreation Ave. Ste	(559)320-0555	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
105	NPI: 1548294093	Hospital(s):None	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G068291	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
(559)323-2930	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish, Tagalog
NPI: 1538597356	Training Completed: Yes	Ostoya, Paul W. M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s):None
License No: 20A15572	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male	Thind, Ravneet D.O.4
Cultural Competence	(559)320-0555	ID Number: 060962	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1095 E. Warner Ave. Ste	ID Number: 282602
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	101	6121 N Thesta St. Ste 303
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710
Hospital(s):Clovis	Spanish	(559)435-3567	(559)450-2300
Community Hospital,	Hospital(s):None	NPI: 1649318338	NPI: 1013405612
Community Regional	Certification(s): CHDP	License No: A052252	License No: 20A19412
Medical Center	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Nassar, Peter T. M.D.4	M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 107641	ID Number: 035169	(559)281-2052	5:00 PM
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93701	PM Tue, Wed, Thu 8:30 AM	Punjabi
(FEO) 4FO 0000	(866)342-6012	- 5:00 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(866)342-6012

(559)450-2300

144 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

- 5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Vishwanath, Vasanth M. M.D. ¹⁴	Physician Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Reedley	Gender: Female ID Number: 094613 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Brown, Willie L. M.D. ¹⁴
Gender: Male ID Number: 076209 7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-8800 NPI: 1891809968 License No: G077810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)299-8800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital,	Young, Oscar N. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 164214 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)450-2300 NPI: 1518130822 License No: 20A10362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1851335624 License No: G070559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s):None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Bedi, Kristopher D.O.² Gender: Male ID Number: 273087 1379 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6388 NPI: 1851530356 License No: 20A16994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Male ID Number: 049512 6225 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)265-4444 NPI: 1043300874 License No: A040710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)265-4444 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) White, Paul A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 141429 2152 E. Copper Ave. Ste 111 Fresno, CA 93730 (559)777-2956 NPI: 1326254624 License No: A099179 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Tue - Fri 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Agrawal, Anubhav M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 231681 1379 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6388 NPI: 1790179661 License No: A142749 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Autry, Amy M. M.D. ⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s):Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bedi, Kristopher D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 273087 1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1851530356 License No: 20A16994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Dhami, Kanwer R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 073984 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)266-8989 NPI: 1326134115 License No: A064661 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)266-8989 Hours: Tue - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Swahili, Urdu Hospital(s):None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Dickinson, Wade A. M.D. ¹⁴	Fresno, CA 93703	Downer, Christopher D.	NPI: 1437579638
Gender: Male	(559)244-0133	M.D. ^{1 4}	License No: 20A14544
ID Number: 076186	NPI: 1104827922	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
9483 N. Fort Washington Rd.	License No: A062554	ID Number: 203596	Training Completed: No
Ste 101	Cultural Competence	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 408	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93730	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93701	11:59 PM
(559)797-9797	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)443-2694	Hospital(s):Community
NPI: 1104827922	(559)244-0133	NPI: 1205003233	Regional Medical Center,
License No: A062554	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A103785	Kaweah Delta District
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hospital
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number:	Urdu	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)797-9797	Physician Language(s):	(559)443-2694	Fobbs, Denard M. M.D. ¹⁴
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
PM	Hospital(s):Clovis	5:00 PM	ID Number: 034094
Office Staff Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202
Spanish	Community Regional	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s):Community	(559)225-7600
Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno	Regional Medical Center	NPI: 1184769879
Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Downer, Christopher D.	License No: C038922
Medical Center	Fresno Surgical Hospital	M.D. ¹⁴	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 203596	After Hours Phone Number:
Dickinson, Wade A. M.D. ¹⁴	Downer, Christopher D.	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	(559)225-7600
Gender: Male	M.D. ¹⁴	Fresno, CÁ 93701	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
ID Number: 076186	Gender: Male	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM
5293 N. First St.	ID Number: 203596	NPI: 1205003233	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93710	2405 Tulare St.	License No: A103785	Cambodian,Khmer
(559)244-0133	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s):Clovis
NPI: 1104827922	(559)558-4949	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital
License No: A062554	NPI: 1205003233	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gade, Gopal R. M.D. ⁴
Cultural Competence	License No: A103785	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 005495
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	6183 N. Fresno St. Ste 105
5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s):Community	Fresno, CA 93710
Physician Language(s):	(559)558-4949	Regional Medical Center	(559)261-0794
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Evangelista, Rebecca M.	NPI: 1831167899
Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical	5:00 PM	D.O. ⁴	License No: A035041
Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Dickinson, Wade A. M.D. ¹⁴	Spanish	ID Number: 252746	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Male	Hospital(s):Community	2823 Fresno St.	After Hours Phone Number:
ID Number: 076186	Regional Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)261-0794
2452 N. Millers et Ave. Ote D.	-	(FEO) 4FO F4O4	(550)201 5154

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

3152 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste B

146 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)459-5194

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 172124	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ⁴	7355 N. Palm Ave. Ste 105	Hospital(s):None
Spanish	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93711	Extender(s): Duque-Gomez,
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 169679	(559)981-2600	Yenifer (P.A.)
Hindi, Telugu	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	Email:dfriedline@santehealt	Certification(s): CPSP
Hospital(s):Clovis	Fresno, CA 93710	h.net	Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D. ²
Community Hospital,	(559)450-2300	NPI: 1659554509	Gender: Female
Community Regional	NPI: 1992977888	License No: A116330	ID Number: 172124
Medical Center	License No: A113952	Cultural Competence	1865 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 102
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720
Gade, Gopal R. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)981-2600
Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)981-2600	Email:dfriedline@santehealt
ID Number: 005495	(559)450-2300	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	h.net
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	NPI: 1659554509
Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A116330
(559)224-0133		Spanish	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1831167899	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	•
License No: A035041	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s):None	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	Extender(s): Duque-Gomez,	Hospital(s):Clovis
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Medical Center	Yenifer (P.A.)	Community Hospital,
5:00 PM		Certification(s): CPSP	Community Regional
Physician Language(s):	Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth (NP)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno
Hindi, Telugu	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s):None	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D. ²	Certification(s): CPSP
Self Reported Accessibility:	, , , ,	Gender: Female	()
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 172124	Kroeker, Kristin P. M.D. ²
,	Gender: Female	1374 E. Alluvial Ave.	Gender: Female
Golik, Lisa A. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 169679	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 091270
Gender: Female	1111 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 431	(559)981-2600	7050 N. Recreation Ave. Ste
ID Number: 169679	Fresno, CA 93720	Email:dfriedline@santehealt	101
1379 E. Herndon Ave.	(559)450-5718	h.net	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1992977888	NPI: 1659554509	(559)325-3515
(559)450-6388	License No: A113952	License No: A116330	NPI: 1205908969
NPI: 1992977888	Cultural Competence		License No: A063997
License No: A113952	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-2600	After Hours Phone Number:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	• •	(559)325-3515
5:00 PM	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):Saint Agnes	5:00 PM	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00
Spanish	Medical Center	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
1 1 : t - 1/ - 1 - N 1 -		. 31/41/151/	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D.²

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Meade, Jason D. D.O. ⁴
Armenian, Russian	Spanish	Spanish	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 245746
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	7050 N. Recreation Ave. Ste
Hospital(s):Clovis	Hospital(s):Clovis	Hospital(s):Clovis	105
Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Regional	Community Regional	Community Regional	(559)323-2930
Medical Center	Medical Center	Medical Center	NPI: 1538597356
Liu, Corinna D.O. ¹⁴	Self Reported Accessibility:	Extender(s): Halstead,	License No: 20A15572
Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Renee R. (CNM)	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 227183	Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ³	Mayer, Jonathan J. M.D. ¹⁴	Training Completed: No
2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 201	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 096898	ID Number: 219445	5:00 PM
(559)266-2496	1865 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 102		Hospital(s):None
NPI: 1083972426	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93728	Meade, Jason D. D.O. ⁴
License No: 20A13154	(559)981-2600	(559)499-1233	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1871519835	NPI: 1043389513	ID Number: 245746
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A072105	License No: A088082	7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	102
(559)266-2496	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	(559)321-2930
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	PM Office Stoff Language(s):	NPI: 1538597356
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: 20A15572
Spanish, Tagalog	Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital(s):Clovis	Physician Language(s): Punjabi	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s):None	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Hospital(s):None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Certification(s): CPSP	Medical Center	, , ,	5:00 PM Hospital(s):None
()	_	McCormack, Shelley A. M.D. ^{1 4}	. , ,
Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ³ Gender: Male	Mason, Stewart W. M.D. ³ Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Morales, Victor M.D. ⁴
ID Number: 096898	ID Number: 096898	ID Number: 266581	Gender: Male
7355 N. Palm Ave. Ste 105	1374 E. Alluvial Ave.	2823 Fresno St.	ID Number: 146612
Fresno, CA 93711	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93721	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505
(559)256-2636	(559)981-2600	(559)459-5194	Fresno, CA 93701
NPI: 1871519835	NPI: 1871519835	NPI: 1275920431	(559)266-8989 NPI: 1457513368
License No: A072105	License No: A072105	License No: A147418	License No: A102142
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)981-2600	(559)981-2600	11:59 PM	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hospital(s):None	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Spanish
		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	- h
		· · · · · · ·	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s):Community	ID Number: 060962	Gender: Female
Spanish	Regional Medical Center	1095 E. Warner Ave. Ste	ID Number: 282602
Hospital(s):None	Certification(s): CHDP	101	6121 N Thesta St. Ste 303
Nassar, Peter T. M.D.4	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710
Gender: Male	M.D. ⁴	(559)435-3567	(559)450-2300
ID Number: 107641	Gender: Male	NPI: 1649318338	NPI: 1013405612
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	ID Number: 035169	License No: A052252	License No: 20A19412
Fresno, CA 93710	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1200	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(559)450-2300	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1669498622	(866)342-6012	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A080372	NPI: 1548294093	(559)281-2052	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: G068291	Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	PM Tue, Wed, Thu 8:30 AM	Punjabi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	- 5:00 PM	Hospital(s):None
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Vishwanath, Vasanth M.
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Polish, Russian	M.D. ¹⁴
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Polish, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis	ID Number: 076209
Spanish	Hospital(s):Community	Community Hospital,	7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102
Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical	Regional Medical Center	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital	O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	Medical Center	(559)299-8800
Extender(s): Yost, Elizabeth	M.D. ⁴	Certification(s): CPSP	NPI: 1891809968 License No: G077810
(NP), Kaur, Khushwinder	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
(NP), Punsalan, Alicia (NP)	ID Number: 035169	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E)	2823 Fresno St.	Pascual, Ana-Liza E. M.D. ⁴	After Hours Phone Number:
, , , , ,	Fresno, CA 93721	Gender: Female	(559)299-8800
O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	` '	ID Number: 211819	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1548294093	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 505	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	License No: G068291	Fresno, CA 93701	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 035169	Cultural Competence	(559)266-8989	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
110 N. Valeria St. Ste 408 Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1720347453	Physician Language(s):
(559)320-0555	5:00 PM	License No: A125440	French, Hindi, Kannada,
NPI: 1548294093	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Punjabi, Spanish
License No: G068291	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s):None
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s):Adventist Health	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Certification(s): CHDP
Training Completed: Yes	Hanford, Community	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number:	Regional Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)320-0555	Adventist Health - Selma	Spanish	White, Paul A. M.D. ⁴
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish, Tagalog	ID Number: 141429
Physician Language(s):	Ostoya, Paul W. M.D. ¹⁴	Hospital(s):None	2152 E. Copper Ave. Ste
Spanish	Gender: Male	Thind, Ravneet D.O.4	111

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93730	License No: A040710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Liu, Corinna D.O. ¹⁴
(559)777-2956	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Gender: Female
NPI: 1326254624	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 227183
License No: A099179	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	3812 N. First St.
Cultural Competence	(559)265-4444	Hospital(s):None	Fresno, CA 93726
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Lee, Fenglaly C. M.D. ^{1 4}	(559)495-3120
Hours: Tue - Fri 10:00 AM -	4:30 PM	Gender: Female	NPI: 1083972426
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 143637	License No: 20A13154
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	3812 N. First St.	Cultural Competence
Portuguese, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93726	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s):None	Spanish	(559)497-7900	After Hours Phone Number:
Young, Oscar N. D.O. ⁴	Hospital(s):Clovis	NPI: 1730239682	(559)495-3120
Gender: Male	Community Hospital	License No: A090450	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 164214	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 303	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93710	Downer, Christopher D.	After Hours Phone Number:	Mandarin, Spanish
(559)450-2300	M.D. ^{1 4}	(559)495-3120	Hospital(s):None
NPI: 1518130822	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Certification(s): CPSP
License No: 20A10362	ID Number: 203596	5:00 PM	McCormack, Shelley A.
Cultural Competence	2210 E. Illinois St. Ste 408	Physician Language(s):	M.D. ^{1 4}
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93701	Laotian, Spanish	Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)443-2694	Hospital(s):Clovis	ID Number: 266581
5:00 PM		•	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 408
Office Staff Language(s):		, ,	Fresno, CA 93701
Spanish	•		` ,
	•	Certification(s): CPSP	
•		Lichtenstein, Ron M.D. ^{1 4}	
		Gender: Male	•
		ID Number: 049484	•
		3812 N. First St.	
_		Fresno, CA 93726	
	Regional Medical Center	(559)495-3120	Hospital(s):None
	Emeney, Pamela L. M.D. ¹	NPI: 1447243191	Morgan, Brian Leslie G.
	Gender: Female	License No: G077034	M.D. ^{1 4}
		Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
NETWORK		• .	ID Number: 083463
Brown, Willie L. M.D. ^{1 4}	· ·		
Gender: Male	(559)443-2694		Fresno, CA 93701
ID Number: 049512		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	(559)320-0555
6225 N. Fresno St. Ste 104			
Fresno, CA 93710	•	•	
(559)265-4444	raining Completed: Yes	,	•
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK Brown, Willie L. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 049512 6225 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710	2210 E. Illinois St. Ste 408 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)443-2694 NPI: 1205003233 License No: A103785 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center Emeney, Pamela L. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female ID Number: 148322 2210 E. Illinois St. Ste 408 Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s): Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CPSP Lichtenstein, Ron M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 049484 3812 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (559)495-3120 NPI: 1447243191 License No: G077034	M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: 266581 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 408 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)323-9236 NPI: 1275920431 License No: A147418 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s):None Morgan, Brian Leslie G. M.D.14 Gender: Male ID Number: 083463 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93701

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1043300874

150 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Certification(s): CPSP

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Hanford
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CHDP,CCS Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Raible, Monica E. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 285194 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 408 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-0555 NPI: 1558850537 License No: A180811 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center Rainwater, Harold G. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 013733 6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-2777 NPI: 1790780658 License No: G042718 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ung, Feei Feei W. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 199348 3812 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (559)495-3120 NPI: 1013235605 License No: A112193 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center Vishwanath, Vasanth M. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 076209 7075 N. Maple Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-8800 NPI: 1891809968 License No: G077810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)299-8800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Female ID Number: 204859 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste 112 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1396024600 License No: A117540 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s):PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital Extender(s): Ruskell, Lauren M. (FNP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MILBURN Stain, Janice M. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001175 6810 N. Milburn Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1619981933 License No: G078093 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hanford Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1780823328 License No: 20A12367 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Minassi, Arpineh M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1306233820 License No: A165094 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish	0 1	Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Talk, Douglas W. M.D. ⁴
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Fresno Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s):None Certification(s): CHDP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Wu, Eijean M.D. ¹⁴	ADVENTIST HEALTH -HANFORD Enderton, Elizabeth L. D.O.4	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170

Hanford Email:PERLOSA1@AH.OR G NPI: 1093036915 License No: A152333 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Suarez, Martha L. (P.A.), Santillana, Melissa L. (NP), Margosian, Jeanelle T. (NP), Martins, Korinna E. (CNM)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK-HANFORD -CalViva

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Accessibility:

Overton, Katherine A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1902836893 License No: G054757 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta **District Hospital**

Certification(s): CPSP

Hanford

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Taksa, Charles R. M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1841229820

License No: G036350 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(877)960-3426

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

SANTE PHYSICIANS CAPITATED

Enloe Jr, Thomas S. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 065732 1157 W. Lacey Blvd. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-1041 NPI: 1093747396 License No: G036115 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):Adventist Health

Hanford

Hanford

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS

Enloe Jr, Thomas S. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 065732 1157 W. Lacey Blvd. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-1041 NPI: 1093747396 License No: G036115 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

UNITED PHYSICIANS **NETWORK**

Minassi, Arpineh M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: 256896 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1306233820 License No: A165094 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hanford

Minassi, Arpineh M.D.⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: 256896 1524 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 204 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0375 NPI: 1306233820 License No: A165094 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s):None Accessibility:

Kingsburg

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-**FRESNO COUNTY**

Singleton, Chrystal J. M.D.4

Gender: Female ID Number: 071428 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1407886948 License No: A065522 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None

Lemoore

ADVENTIST HEALTH -LEMOORE

Certification(s): CPSP

Talk, Douglas W. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000544

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Lemoore	Madera	Madera	Madera
810 E. D St. Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7711 Email:PERLOSA1@AH.OR G NPI: 1093036915 License No: A152333 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Martinez, Monica (P.A.), Grant, Kimberly (P.A.) CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - WOMEN'S HEALTH CALVIVA	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center
PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Ugwu-Oju, Charles E.	MEDICAL PROVIDERS	CHARLIE MITCHELL
Office Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Portuguese Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Santillana, Melissa L. (NP), Thomas, Cheryl (CNM) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Madera CAMARENA HEALTH - ALMOND CAMPUS MEDICAL	M.D.14 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000817 124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1366534901 License No: A050187 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)664-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	Young, Oscar N. D.O.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 164214 740 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-0917 NPI: 1518130822 License No: 20A10362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	RURAL HEALTH CLINIC Bosch Ramirez, Agnes M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000829 41169 Goodwin Way Ste 100 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6425 NPI: 1669993598 License No: A173006 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s):
Nassar, Peter T. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000940 740 E. Almond Ave.	Young, Oscar N. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000817	Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY	Hmong (White) Hospital(s):Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1669498622 License No: A080372 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 4:00 PM	124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1518130822 License No: 20A10362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)664-4000	Young, Oscar N. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 164214 740 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-0917 NPI: 1518130822 License No: 20A10362	CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - FRESNO FFS Adeniji, Beni A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 089406 9300 Valley Children's Pl.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)664-4000

Madera, CA 93636

Madera	Madera	Reedley	Reedley
(559)353-6700 NPI: 1093869596 License No: A069154	Gender: Male ID Number: 219445 1280 E. Almond Ave.	ADVENTIST HEALTH - REEDLEY WOMEN'S HEALTH	Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-9021 NPI: 1043389513 License No: A088082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Charles, Rene S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1174541239	Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Pacheco, Yanira L. (NP) Certification(s): CPSP
Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Physician Language(s): English Hospital(s):None	License No: G071776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Eperjesi, Jan S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave.
CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA FFS	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1528389020
Adeniji, Beni A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 089406 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Mayer, Jonathan J. M.D. ¹² Gender: Male ID Number: 219445 1280 E. Almond Ave.	Hospital(s):Adventist Health - Selma Certification(s): CPSP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: A129250 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1093869596	Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-9021 NPI: 1043389513	Dominguez, Aaron J. M.D. ¹	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
License No: A069154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: A088082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Physician Language(s): English	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1639360613 License No: A091370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s): Czech, French, Bahasa Indonesia, Slovak, Slovenian, Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s):None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	After Hours Phone Number: (559)391-3115 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Isom, Shuna M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

SANTE PHYSICIANS

Mayer, Jonathan J. M.D.¹⁴

CAPITATED

154 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

(559)391-3115

NPI: 1992068373

License No: A139855

Reedley	Reedley	Reedley	Reedley
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Reedley Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Vermont, Beth M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	Reedley Email:AJDOMING2003@YA HOO.COM NPI: 1639360613 License No: A091370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)391-3115 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	After Hours Phone Number: (866)707-6664 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Vermont, Beth M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY
ID Number: MC00001108 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1487759775 License No: C042995 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ADVENTIST	Hospital(s):None Extender(s): Pacheco, Yanira L. (NP) Certification(s): CPSP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Isom, Shuna M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 278926 500 W Cypress Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1992068373 License No: A139855 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s):None	ID Number: 031842 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1487759775 License No: C042995 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CENTRAL VALLEY	Vermont, Beth M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 031842 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1487759775 License No: C042995 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s):Adventist Health Hanford Self Reported Accessibility:
HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS	Mayer, Jonathan J. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male	MEDICAL PROVIDERS Vermont, Beth M.D.4	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CVMP - OMNI FAMILY
Dominguez, Aaron J. M.D. ¹ Gender: Male ID Number: 149534 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115	ID Number: 219445 925 G St. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1043389513 License No: A088082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female ID Number: 031842 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1487759775 License No: C042995	HEALTH - MANNING AVENUE Mallard-Warren, Gail M. M.D. ^{1 4} Alternate Name: MALLARD-WARREN, GAIL Gender: Female

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

ID Number: MC49000320

Reedley

1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1487665535 License No: G042804 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)707-6664

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

Extender(s): Cuellar, Estela H. (FNP), Woodruff, Jolana R. (P.A.), Grant, Kimberly

(P.A.)

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Direct Network: Tulare

Charles, Rene S. M.D.4

Gender: Male
ID Number: 024589
18136 E. Floral Ave
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)591-7229
NPI: 1174541239
License No: G071776
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):Adventist Health

- Selma

Certification(s): CPSP

Reedley

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - REEDLEY E MANNING AVE

Mallard-Warren, Gail M. M.D.¹⁴

Alternate Name:

MALLARD-WARREN, GAIL

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1487665535 License No: G042804

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(866)707-6664

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

Extender(s): Cuellar, Estela H. (FNP), Woodruff, Jolana R. (P.A.), Grant, Kimberly

(P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

leem Chune M

Isom, Shuna M.D.⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 278926 550 W. Cypress Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3115 NPI: 1992068373

License No: A139855 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Reedley

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s):None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

²Accepting existing patients at this time.

³Not accepting new patients at this time.

⁴Accepting new patients.

⁵Available by referral only.

⁶Available only through a hospital or facility.

Caruthers Chowchilla Clovis **Avenal ADVENTIST HEALTH** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -300 Prosperity Blvd. **ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY** -AVENAL WEST 5:00 PM Chowchilla, CA 93610 Office Staff Language(s): (559)664-4000 **PROVIDERS Family Nurse Practitioner** NPI: 1528528197 Spanish **Endocrinology** Seay, Felicia R. FNP45 Physician Language(s): License No: A178268 Zin, Myet M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Female Spanish Cultural Competence ID Number: MC00000326 Gender: Female Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No 337 E. Kings St. ID Number: 283842 Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Wed 7:30 AM -Avenal, CA 93204 782 N. Medical Center Dr. 5:00 PM Thu 7:30 AM - 8:00 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) (559)386-5200 East Ste 301 PM Fri 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM **ADVENTIST** NPI: 1346640158 Clovis, CA 93611 Physician Language(s): **HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY** License No: NP13124 (559)387-2120 Spanish **PROVIDERS Cultural Competence** NPI: 1912439563 Hospital(s): Valley Children's Chiropractor Training Completed: No License No: A175931 Hospital, Saint Agnes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Bishop, Bart B. D.C.45 Cultural Competence **Medical Center** 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Gender: Male Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Office Staff Language(s): ID Number: 235325 Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish 5:00 PM 2357 W. Tahoe St. LASALLE - CHOWCHILLA Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Caruthers, CA 93609 **FAMILY CLINIC** Spanish (559)864-5200 **General Surgery Internal Medicine** Hospital(s): Adventist Health NPI: 1568568921 Cunningham, Mark A. Hanford, Adventist Health License No: DC16267 Pannu, Amritpal S. M.D.⁴ M.D.45 Reedley **Cultural Competence** Gender: Male Gender: Male Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes ID Number: MC49000807 ID Number: 068535 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) After Hours Phone Number: 129 N. Fifth St. 782 Medical Center Dr. East (559)864-5200 **Caruthers** Chowchilla, CA 93610 Ste 101 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)665-0275 **ADVENTIST** Clovis, CA 93611 5:00 PM NPI: 1306837927 **HEALTH-CARUTHERS** (559)256-4111 Office Staff Language(s): License No: A062711 **EAST** NPI: 1174621593 Spanish **Cultural Competence** License No: G075261 Chiropractor Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Bishop, Bart B. D.C.⁴⁵ Spanish After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No Gender: Male Hospital(s): None (559)665-0275 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -ID Number: MC00000254 Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 2357 W. Tahoe St. Limited(P,EB,IB,E) 5:00 PM PMCaruthers, CA 93609 Office Staff Language(s): Chowchilla Hospital(s): None (559)864-5200 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Extender(s): Kaur, **CAMARENA HEALTH** NPI: 1568568921 Urdu Pawandeep (NP), Ueltzen, **CENTERS - CHOWCHILLA** License No: DC16267 Physician Language(s): Elizabeth F. (P.A.) - CALVIVA **Cultural Competence** Hindi. Puniabi. Spanish. Self Reported Accessibility: **Ophthalmology** Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Riley, Ashley M.D.⁴⁵

ID Number: MC49000801

Gender: Female

Urdu

Hospital(s): None

Certification(s): CHDP

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB)

(559)864-5200

After Hours Phone Number:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Gender: Male

Fedder, Andrew A. M.D.⁴⁵

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
ID Number: 256256	Gumina, Deborah L. M.D. ⁴	Clovis, CA 93611	782 Medical Center Dr. East
782 Medical Center Dr. East	5	(559)256-4111	Ste 101
Ste 101	Gender: Female	NPI: 1568559342	Clovis, CA 93611
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 077899	License No: A054322	(559)256-4111
(559)256-4111	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1093177016
NPI: 1588720205	Ste 101	Training Completed: No	License No: 20A15861
License No: C160687	Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	(559)256-4111	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1679671002	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G074344	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,
Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional
Community Regional	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno
Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,	Maruyama, Michael M.	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional	M.D. ⁴⁵	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Gardikas, Vassi A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male	Shaikh, Mohammad F.
Alternate Name:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 010913	M.D. ^{4 5}
GARDIKAS, VASSI	Self Reported Accessibility:	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Gender: Male
Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ste 101	ID Number: 268991
ID Number: 035246	Holmes, Jonathan W. M.D.4	Clovis, CA 93611	782 Medical Center Dr. East
782 Medical Center Dr. East	5	(559)256-4111	Ste 101
Ste 101	Gender: Male	NPI: 1649354408	Clovis, CA 93611
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 285643	License No: G032834	(559)256-4111
(559)256-4111	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1649554023
NPI: 1881792208	Ste 101	Training Completed: No	License No: A156736
License No: G065732	Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	(559)325-7775	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1750698635	PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A122213	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
(559)256-4111	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Community Regional	Hematology/Oncology
Greek, Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hinduja, Sanjay M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	•	ID Number: 258077
Community Regional Medical Center	Lee, Siew-Ming M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	785 N. Medical Center Dr.
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Quach, Lian D.O. ^{4 5}	W. Ste 203
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 091277	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611
טמטוט(ו ,בט,וט,וז,ב, ו)	782 Medical Center Dr. East	ID Number: 274460	(559)387-1900
	Ste 101		NPI: 1902224934

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
License No: A145500 Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Chen, Calvin K. D.O. ^{4 6} Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	Oncology	ID Number: 196857
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Ambe, Chenwi M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: AMBE,	305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	CHENWI	(559)326-2800
Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	NPI: 1982858395
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 228116	License No: 20A12258
Accessibility:	Maternal & Fetal Medicine	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Grover, Jeotsna M.D. ^{4 5}	Ste 101	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:
Ibrahim, Dina M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)326-2815
Gender: Female ID Number: 109976	ID Number: 076006	(559)256-4111	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
785 N. Medical Center Dr.	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	NPI: 1942325832	5:00 PM
W. Ste 203	East Ste 223	License No: A146144	Physician Language(s):
Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)472-4255	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Mandarin
(559)387-1900	NPI: 1386757680	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
NPI: 1780625376	License No: A043590	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,
License No: C051181	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Adventist Health Hanford,
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Community Regional
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center, Adventist
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Fresno
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital,
Physician Language(s): Arabic	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Pathology -	Fresno Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Anatomic/Clinical	Futoran, Robert M. M.D. ^{4 6}
Extender(s): Slate, Hope	Neurosurgery	Avalos, Stephen M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male
(NP), Anderson, Erin N.	Taggard, Derek A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	ID Number: 054076
(NP), Hinz, Therese (NP)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 052521	305 Park Creek Dr.
Accessibility:	ID Number: 115263	305 Park Creek Dr.	Clovis, CA 93611
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	782 Medical Center Dr. East		(559)326-2800
Ilyas, Omer M.D. ^{4 5}	Ste 205R	(559)362-2815	NPI: 1184661027
Gender: Male	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1962444836	License No: G070323
ID Number: 272158	(559)387-3300	License No: G056424	Cultural Competence
785 N. Medical Center Dr.	NPI: 1548242589 License No: A080229	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
W. Ste 203	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: No	(559)326-2815	(559)326-2815
(559)325-7775	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
NPI: 1922341890	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
License No: A166249	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital.	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Hospital

Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

Training Completed: No

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Clovis

Adventist Health Hanford. Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital

Honda, Gordon D. M.D.⁴⁶

Gender: Male ID Number: 022021 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)362-2815 NPI: 1699712430 License No: A048027 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)326-2815

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford. Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes

Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.¹

Medical Center

5:00 PM

Gender: Male ID Number: 205356 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)362-2815 NPI: 1134333511 License No: A108355 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)326-2815 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Clovis

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital

Phillips, Daniel G. M.D.¹⁴⁶

Gender: Male ID Number: 168425 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)362-2815 NPI: 1144344003 License No: A111207

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)326-2815

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital

Slater, David L. M.D.¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male

ID Number: 053081 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)578-8300 NPI: 1609817873 License No: G063203 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)326-2815

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Clovis

Pediatric Cardiology

Roge, Claude L. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 288999

726 N. Medical Center Dr.

East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656

NPI: 1053421537 License No: A032404 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Endocrinology

Ching, John S. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 168108 726 Medical Center Dr. East

Ste 209

Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1770720799 License No: A092055 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Gastroenterology

Haight, Michael A. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 046623

Ste 209

Clovis, CA 93611

Clovis

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley

Quan. Richard M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 093833

Children's Hospital

726 N. Medical Center Dr.

East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1861477168 License No: G049344

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Nephrology

Black, Elizabeth A. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 275418

726 Medical Center Dr. East

Ste 209

Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1043697113 License No: A151555 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Neurology

Foster, Timothy C. M.D.^{4 5}

726 Medical Center Dr. East

(559)325-5656 NPI: 1558372185 License No: G053221

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1689085888
ID Number: 228216	Pediatric Physical	Armenian, Spanish	License No: A148297
726 Medical Center Dr. East	Medicine	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
Ste 209	Nasr, Hany M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Do, Paul C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No
Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
(559)325-5656	ID Number: 159888	ID Number: 192354	5:00 PM
NPI: 1740244995	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: C146129	West Ste 201	Ste 209	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Regional
Training Completed: Yes	(559)207-3473	(559)325-5656	Medical Center
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Èmail:HANYNASRMD@GM	NPI: 1942326269	Extender(s): Kaptryan,
5:00 PM	AIL.COM	License No: A107442	Sirvard M. (NP)
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1396872107	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
Spanish Hospital(s): None	License No: A098792	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
. ,	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Li, Zi Ying M.D. ^{4 5}
Liang, Shannon M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Gender: Female
Gender: Female	Hours: Mon, Thu 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 292466
ID Number: 221996	12:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:00	Moua, John M.D. ⁴⁵	782 Medical Center Dr. East
726 Medical Center Dr. East	AM - 5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Ste 305
Ste 209	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 187583	Clovis, CA 93611
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656	Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	726 Medical Center Dr. East	(559)387-2140 NPI: 1588160550
NPI: 1477840734	Physician Language(s):	Ste 209	License No: A173309
License No: A141133	Arabic, Spanish	Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	(559)325-5656	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Extender(s): Gerske, Lori	NPI: 1154502573	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(FNP)	License No: A101940 Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Community		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,
Regional Medical Center	Pediatric Pulmonary	5:00 PM	Community Regional
Nguyen, Diem N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Artinian, Hovig K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center
Gender: Female	Gender: Male ID Number: 213681	Hmong (White)	Thoracic Surgery
ID Number: 283113	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hospital(s): None	Araim, Leheb H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Ste 209	Extender(s): Acevedo, Karen	Gender: Male
East Ste 209	Clovis, CA 93611	A. (NP)	ID Number: 171720
Clovis, CA 93611	(559)325-5656	Rheumatology	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
(559)325-5656	NPI: 1093014284	Kazaryan, Anna M. M.D. ^{4 5}	West Ste 223
NPI: 1104323146	License No: A128722	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611
License No: A179057	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 272069	(559)449-9990
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	782 Medical Center Dr E Ste	NPI: 1083623540
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	305	License No: A111675
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM		(550)007.0440	Training Completed: Vec

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)387-2140

Training Completed: Yes

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: Physician Language(s): 4:30 PM 4:30 PM Limited(P,IB,E,T) Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): **Podiatry** Community Hospital, Arabic Accessibility: Nishijima, Ross M. DPM^{4 5} Hospital(s): None Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Community Regional Gender: Male Accessibility: Medical Center, Saint Agnes Song, Jeremy J. M.D.^{4 5} ID Number: MC00000285 Medical Center Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gender: Male 2740 Herndon Ave. Accessibility: Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D.4 ID Number: 291716 Clovis, CA 93611 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) 729 N. Medical Center Dr. (562)299-2608 Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4 Gender: Male West NPI: 1255431896 ID Number: 107329 Clovis, CA 93611 License No: E003043 (559)449-9990 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** West Ste 223 NPI: 1467879379 ID Number: 227269 Training Completed: No License No: A185909 Clovis, CA 93611 726 N. Medical Center Dr. After Hours Phone Number: (661)863-2341 **Cultural Competence** East Ste 125 (559)299-2608 Training Completed: No NPI: 1679570527 Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A085907 (559)439-6808 PM4:30 PM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1720283393 Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): License No: 20A11348 Training Completed: Yes Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Mandarin, Spanish **Cultural Competence** Limited(P,IB,E,T) 4:30 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: Yes CENTRAL VALLEY Community Hospital, After Hours Phone Number: Physician Language(s): **MEDICAL PROVIDERS** Community Regional Spanish, Urdu (559)439-6808 Cardiology/Cardiovascular Medical Center, Fresno Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Disease** Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M. Heart and Surgical Hospital 5:00 PM (NP), Janday, Navjot K. Office Staff Language(s): CENTRAL VALLEY INDIAN Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O.⁴ (FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP), Spanish **HEALTH INC.-HERNDON** Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.) Physician Language(s): Gender: Male **AVENUE** Accessibility: Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green), ID Number: 220484 Dietician Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Punjabi, Spanish 726 N. Medical Center Dr. McConville, Esther O. Hospital(s): Clovis Reich, Heidi J. M.D.¹⁴⁵ East Ste 125 R.D.^{4 5} Community Hospital, Clovis, CA 93611 Gender: Female Gender: Female Community Regional (559)439-6808 ID Number: 266595 ID Number: MC00000285 NPI: 1154492569 Medical Center, Fresno 729 N. Medical Center Dr. 2740 Herndon Ave. Heart and Surgical Hospital License No: 20A10902 West Ste 223 Clovis, CA 93611 Accessibility: **Cultural Competence** Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-2608 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: No (559)449-9990 NPI: 1861851537 After Hours Phone Number: Gade, Vamshidhara M.D.⁴⁵ Email:HEIDI.J.REICH@GM License No: RD81406 (559)439-6808 Gender: Male AIL.COM **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -NPI: 1730440686 ID Number: 236602 Training Completed: No 5:00 PM License No: A120651 726 N. Medical Center Dr.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

164 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

East Ste 125

Clovis, CA 93611

Specialist			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
(559)439-6808	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Clovis, CA 93611
NPI: 1902178304	(559)299-2608	Hospital	(559)439-6808
License No: A122369	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Thoracic Surgery	NPI: 1154492569
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴	License No: 20A10902
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	5	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 107329	After Hours Phone Number:
Office Staff Language(s):	Podiatry	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	(559)439-6808
Spanish	Nishijima, Ross M. DPM ^{2 5}	West Ste 223	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Clovis, CA 93611	5:00 PM
Spanish	ID Number: 073114	(661)863-2341	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	2740 Herndon Ave.	NPI: 1679570527	Spanish
Accessibility:	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A085907	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(562)299-2608	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis
Dietician	NPI: 1255431896	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,
McConville, Esther O.	License No: E003043	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Community Regional
R.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center
ID Number: 251781	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish, Urdu	Accessibility:
2740 Herndon Ave.	(559)299-2608	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00	Community Hospital,	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4
(559)299-2608	PM	Community Regional	5
Website: WWW.CVIH.ORG NPI: 1861851537	Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Gender: Male
License No: RD81406	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 227269
Cultural Competence	Medical Center	Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M.	726 N. Medical Center Dr.
Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	(NP), Janday, Navjot K.	East Ste 125
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	(FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP),	Clovis, CA 93611
5:00 PM	Radiology	Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.)	(559)439-6808
Hospital(s): None		Accessibility:	NPI: 1720283393
Accessibility:	Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: 20A11348
Limited(P,IB,E,T)	•	CENTRAL VALLEY	Cultural Competence
Pain Management	- Gender: Male - ID Number: 130941	MEDICAL PROVIDERS-	Training Completed: Yes
Matin, Shaikh B. M.D. ^{1 2 5}	231 W. Fir Ave	FRESNO COUNTY	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male	Clovis, CA 93611	Cardiology/Cardiovascular	(559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 165786	(559)322-4271	Disease	5:00 PM
2740 Herndon Ave.	NPI: 1952307894	Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O. ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):
Clovis, CA 93611	License No: G057893	5	Spanish
(559)299-2608	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):
NPI- 1962580852	Training Completed: No.	ID N	Lineli Lineaner (Dive (One en)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 220484

East Ste 125

726 N. Medical Center Dr.

Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

NPI: 1962580852

License No: A047729

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),

Punjabi, Spanish

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 251781	Training Completed: No
Community Regional	After Hours Phone Number:	2740 Herndon Ave.	After Hours Phone Number:
Medical Center, Fresno	(559)439-6808	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)299-2608
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	(559)299-2608	Hours: Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00
Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Website: WWW.CVIH.ORG	PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1861851537	Hospital(s): None
Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}		License No: RD81406	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,IB,E,T)
ID Number: 236602	Hindi, Punjabi	Training Completed: No	Radiology
726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
East Ste 125	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D. ⁴
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
(559)439-6808	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	ID Number: 130941
NPI: 1902178304	Medical Center, Fresno	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	231 W. Fir Ave
License No: A122369	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Pain Management	Clovis, CA 93611
Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	Matin, Shaikh B. M.D. ¹²⁵	(559)322-4271
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	NPI: 1952307894
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cardiovascular Surgery	ID Number: 165786	License No: G057893
5:00 PM	Reich, Heidi J. M.D. ^{4 5}	2740 Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: No
Spanish	ID Number: 266595	(559)299-2608	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Email:cvih@cvig.org	5:00 PM
Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	West Ste 223	NPI: 1962580852	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Community Hospital,	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A047729	Hospital
Community Regional	(559)449-9990	Cultural Competence	Thoracic Surgery
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	NPI: 1730440686	Training Completed: Yes	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴
Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A120651	After Hours Phone Number:	5
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)299-2608 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	ID Number: 107329
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	4:30 PM	Hospital(s): None	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Clovis	Accessibility:	West Ste 223
5	Community Hospital,	Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Male	Adventist Health Hanford,	Podiatry	(661)863-2341
ID Number: 089754	Community Regional		NPI: 1679570527
726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Medical Center, Fresno	Nishijima, Ross M. DPM ^{2 5}	License No: A085907
East Ste 125	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Clovis, CA 93611	Accessibility:	ID Number: 073114	Training Completed: Yes
(559)319-8207	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	2740 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
NPI: 1780671131	Dietician	Clovis, CA 93611 (562)299-2608	4:30 PM Physician Language(s):
License No: A056272	McConville, Esther O.	NPI: 1255431896	Spanish, Urdu

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

R.D.²⁵

166 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

License No: E003043

Hospital(s): None

Specialist			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M. (NP), Janday, Navjot K. (FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP), Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - FRESNO	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1063839983 License No: A161612 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 252092 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1467543769 License No: C160272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1194245563 License No: A158260 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM
FFS Pedatric Nurse Practitioner	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Santos, Janice T. NP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 226247	Narayana Panicker, Dhanya M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA FFS
2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101	ID Number: 231810	ID Number: 159147	Pediatrics
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1265423438 License No: NP95882 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Pediatrics	2497 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1619382819 License No: A148733 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's	2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1538392642 License No: A095150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 159147 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1538392642 License No: A095150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Kim, Cynthia D.O. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 290683 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1114450004 License No: 20A17077 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Murema, Irene C. M.D. ²	Hospital Nguyen, Thanh Huong L. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 262861 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1043730435 License No: A158249 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Tappin, Keenia M. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 271107 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1043701378 License No: A165256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 263096 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1194245563 License No: A158260 Cultural Competence

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Vu, Albert H. M.D.⁴⁵

ID Number: 263096

Gender: Male

Olaniyan, Omobola A.

Gender: Female

M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: 254678

2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101

Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -

Specialist			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Clovis, CA 93611	Zin, Myet M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 068535
Hospital	(559)459-4349	Gender: Female	782 Medical Center Dr. East
COMMUNITY HEALTH	NPI: 1831445659	ID Number: 283842	Ste 101
PARTNERS - FFS	License No: A128462	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Clovis, CA 93611
Adult Nurse Practitioner	Cultural Competence	Ste 301	(559)256-4111
	Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1174621593
Espinoza, Freddy A. NP ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)387-2120	License No: G075261
Gender: Male	11:59 PM	NPI: 1912439563	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 201789	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	License No: A175931	Training Completed: No
785 N. Medical Center Dr.	Hospital	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
W. Ste 203	Calderon, Raul M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00
Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	PM
(559)387-1900	ID Number: 187197	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis
NPI: 1124440524	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Hospital,
License No: NP00246	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	Community Regional
Cultural Competence	(559)459-4349	Community Regional	Medical Center, Fresno
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1134396492	Medical Center	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	License No: A121016	Accessibility:	Extender(s): Kaur,
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Pawandeep (NP), Ueltzen,
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	General Surgery	Elizabeth F. (P.A.)
Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Ambe, Chenwi M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Community	11:59 PM	Alternate Name: AMBE,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Regional Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	CHENWI	Fedder, Andrew A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Accessibility:	Spanish	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	ID Number: 228116	ID Number: 256256
Haug, Hailey N. NP ^{4 5}	Hospital	782 Medical Center Dr. East	782 Medical Center Dr. East
Gender: Female	Endocrinology	Ste 101	Ste 101
ID Number: 288924	Sandhu, Sartaj M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611
2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male	(559)256-4111	(559)256-4111
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 283181	NPI: 1942325832	NPI: 1588720205
(559)603-7300	782 Medical Center Dr. East	License No: A146144	License No: C160687
NPI: 1881323442	Ste 301	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: NP21197	Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	(559)387-2120	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1992938039	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
11:59 PM	License No: A129235	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Community Regional
Anesthesiology	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:
Aiken, Melanie M.D. ^{4 6}	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	Cunningham, Mark A.	Gardikas, Vassi A. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 274379	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gaiulkas, vassi A. IVI.D.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

2755 Herndon Ave.

168 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Alternate Name:	Gender: Male	782 Medical Center Dr. East	(559)256-4111
GARDIKAS, VASSI	ID Number: 285643	Ste 101	NPI: 1093177016
Gender: Female	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: 20A15861
ID Number: 035246	Ste 101	(559)256-4111	Cultural Competence
782 Medical Center Dr. East	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1568559342	Training Completed: No
Ste 101	(559)325-7775	License No: A054322	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1750698635	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
(559)256-4111	License No: A122213	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis
NPI: 1881792208	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,
License No: G065732	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Community Regional
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Fresno
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	Heart and Surgical Hospital
After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)256-4111	Community Hospital,	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Shaikh, Mohammad F.
5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	Self Reported Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male
Greek, Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	Maruyama, Michael M.	ID Number: 268991
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	782 Medical Center Dr. East
Community Hospital,	Holwitt, Dana M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Gender: Male	Ste 101
Community Regional	Gender: Female	ID Number: 010913	Clovis, CA 93611
Medical Center	ID Number: 289284	782 Medical Center Dr. East	(559)256-4111
Self Reported Accessibility:	782 Medical Center Dr. East	Ste 101	NPI: 1649554023
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ste 101	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A156736
Gumina, Deborah L. M.D. ⁴	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)256-4111	Cultural Competence
5	(559)256-4111	NPI: 1649354408	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	NPI: 1043435548	License No: G032834	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 077899	License No: C183542	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
782 Medical Center Dr. East	•	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None
Ste 101	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)256-4111	5:00 PM	PM ()	Gynecologic Oncology
NPI: 1679671002	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Freeman, Alexandra H.
License No: G074344	Community Hospital,	Spanish	M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 267568
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	782 Medical Center Dr. East
5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Quach, Lian D.O. ^{4 5}	Ste 211
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611
Self Reported Accessibility:	Lee, Siew-Ming M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 274460	(559)451-3676
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	782 Medical Center Dr. East	NPI: 1104168756
Holmes, Jonathan W. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 091277	Ste 101	License No: A133612
5		Clovis, CA 93611	

Clovis **Clovis** Clovis Clovis **Cultural Competence** Extender(s): Harban, Chaudhary, Uzair B. M.D.4 Ge. Lisa L. M.D.⁴⁵ Training Completed: No Michelle R. (NP) Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hematology/Oncology Gender: Male ID Number: 268344 5:00 PM ID Number: 152836 782 Medical Center Dr. E. Abdulhaq, Haifaa M.D.45 Hospital(s): Clovis Ste 212 785 N. Medical Center Dr. Gender: Female Community Hospital, W. Ste 203 Clovis, CA 93611 ID Number: 161922 Community Regional Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-2180 785 N. Medical Center Dr. **Medical Center** NPI: 1194709188 (559)387-1900 W. Ste 203 NPI: 1629186580 License No: C162613 Moon, Ashley S. M.D.⁴⁵ Clovis, CA 93611 License No: A062549 Cultural Competence Gender: Female (559)387-1900 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence ID Number: 293221 NPI: 1508024647 Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -782 Medical Center Dr. East License No: A111931 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Ste 211 Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Clovis, CA 93611 Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Hinduja, Sanjay M.D.45 (559)451-3676 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu NPI: 1417301722 Gender: Male 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis License No: A165118 ID Number: 258077 Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, **Cultural Competence** 785 N. Medical Center Dr. Arabic Community Regional Training Completed: No W. Ste 203 Hospital(s): Clovis Medical Center, Saint Agnes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 Community Hospital. Medical Center 5:00 PM (559)387-1900 Community Regional Extender(s): Mercado. Hospital(s): Community NPI: 1902224934 Medical Center Stephanie H. (P.A.), Regional Medical Center License No: A145500 Accessibility: Kapsimallis, Stephanie L. Cultural Competence Nguyen, Trung T. D.O.⁴⁵ Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) (NP), Lallo, Jennifer L. (NP), Training Completed: No Gender: Male Bukari, Mohammed S. Detrick, Natalia (NP) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 187688 M.D.45 Accessibility: 5:00 PM 782 Medical Center Dr. East Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Ste 211 ID Number: 234362 DeSimone, Dennis C. D.O.4 Spanish Clovis, CA 93611 785 N. Medical Center Dr. Hospital(s): Clovis (559)451-3676 W. Ste 203 Community Hospital, Gender: Male NPI: 1134331549 Clovis, CA 93611 Community Regional ID Number: 262636 License No: 20A10394 (559)387-1900 **Medical Center** 782 Medical Center Dr. East Cultural Competence NPI: 1487802385 Ste 211 Accessibility: Training Completed: No License No: A150043 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 Cultural Competence (559)451-3676 5:00 PM Ilyas, Omer M.D.45 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1255599130 Physician Language(s): Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: 20A17849 Vietnamese ID Number: 272158 5:30 PM Cultural Competence Hospital(s): Clovis 785 N. Medical Center Dr. Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No Community Hospital, W. Ste 203 Hausa Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Community Regional Clovis, CA 93611 Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Medical Center

170 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

(559)325-7775

NPI: 1922341890

Spacialist

Specialist			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
License No: A166249	2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 228238	11:59 PM
Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1487091575	Clovis, CA 93611	Arabic
5:00 PM	License No: A146430	(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1396069944	Community Hospital,
Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A144975	Community Regional
Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno
Medical Center	11:59 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. ^{4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hindi, Punjabi	11:59 PM	Gender: Male
Internal Medicine	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 293778
Abdelmalek, Kerolos M.D. ⁴	Adil, Abid N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gujarati, Hindi	2755 Herndon Ave.
5	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Male	ID Number: 292737	Community Hospital,	(559)603-7300
ID Number: 282068	2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Regional	NPI: 1295296333
2755 Herndon Ave.	Clovis, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A176805
Clovis, CA 93611	(559)603-7300	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Cultural Competence
(559)603-7300	NPI: 1538780556	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1841753787	License No: A185310	Al Hilli, Yasir M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A177996	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 293812	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2755 Herndon Ave.	Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D.45
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Male
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)603-7300	ID Number: 283207
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1801424114	2755 Herndon Ave.
Abdulmaula, Majdi L. M.D. ¹	Community Regional	License No: A186693	Clovis, CA 93611
45	Medical Center	Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300
Gender: Male	Agarwal, Anand M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1841678448
ID Number: 265339	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A157913
2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 276033	11:59 PM	Cultural Competence
Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No
(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611	Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1295260529	(559)603-7300	Gender: Male	11:59 PM
License No: A169175	NPI: 1336638691	ID Number: 197619	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	License No: A173575	2755 Herndon Ave.	Alegarbes, Pinky M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Female
Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	ID Number: 131371
5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1760708341	2755 Herndon Ave.
Hospital(s): None	11:59 PM	License No: A126155	Clovis, CA 93611
	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300
Adhlakha, Aadhar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Ahir, Nimeshkumar R.	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1588706584

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

M.D.45

ID Number: 235576

License No: A088583

	<u>'</u>	<u> </u>	<u> </u>
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	11:59 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1336499763	Hospital(s): Clovis
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	License No: A123605	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
Arabic, Italian, Spanish,	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	Medical Center
Tagalog	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Batth, Amtinder S. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Medical Center	11:59 PM	Gender: Male
Ali, Amro E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Attalla, Madonna M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 186281
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Community Hospital,	2755 Herndon Ave.
ID Number: 291753	ID Number: 283869	Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611
2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)603-7300
Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1386914067
(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300	Basraon, Rajvir K. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A118675
NPI: 1558988790	NPI: 1184115438	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
License No: A184071	License No: A175856	ID Number: 188977	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	11:59 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): Clovis
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	NPI: 1245422559	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A122530	Community Regional
Alpas, Mehmet D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno
Gender: Male	Community Regional	Training Completed: Yes	Heart and Surgical Hospital
ID Number: 256390	Medical Center	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Bekal, Sundeep D.O. ^{4 5}
2755 Herndon Ave.	Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	Gender: Female
Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 283224
(559)603-7300	ID Number: 234356	Hindi, Punjabi	2755 Herndon Ave.
NPI: 1356897680	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611
License No: A162542	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	(559)603-7300
Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300	Community Regional	NPI: 1174083323
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1659707826	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: DO19590
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A146466	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	Batlawala, Davit M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Arora, Amita M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 285495	11:59 PM
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 292751	Physician Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611	Bhinder, Imrin K. M.D. ^{4 5}
2755 Herndon Ave.	Arabic	(559)603-7300	Gender: Female
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1689038291	ID Number: 295080
(559)603-7300	Aung, Naw Aye Aye M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A173457	2755 Herndon Ave.
NPI: 1376159962	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611
License No: A187323	ID Number: 278375	Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300
LIGOTIGO 140. A 107 020	2755 Herndon Ave.	V 1 11 11	NPI: 1700406014
	2100 Hemuon Ave.		NI 1. 1700400014

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Clovis License No: A188767 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Bhogireddy, Varija M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 217975 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1750644944 License No: A137452 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Bista, Prakriti M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 227925 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1336577527 License No: A139923 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Nepali Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center Chahwala, Jugal R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male ID Number: 263405 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1548790744 License No: A166366 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Chaudhry, Hunza M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 295087 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1669001632 License No: A186304 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Collins, David L. D.O.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 241638 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1801060926 License No: 20A08957 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital D'Souza, Ria M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 227902 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1679943880 License No: A142018 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Dang, Paul T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 176140 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1801882592 License No: C054764 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Das, Ankur K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 278334 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis (559)603-7300 NPI: 1225430937 License No: A148194 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Datta, Sorabh M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293807 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1174151492 License No: A187357 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Daud, Salar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 292608 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1619593860 License No: A182908 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Desai, Anand H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 278339 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
(559)603-7300	Ellis, Bradley C. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A100735	NPI: 1265686273
NPI: 1417211749	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	License No: A127966
License No: A135071	ID Number: 169638	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): None	11:59 PM
11:59 PM	NPI: 1831164607	Farhart, Waqas M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): None	License No: A107115	Gender: Male	Gabriel, Andrew S. D.O. ^{4 5}
Dimitrova, Albena V. M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 268958	Gender: Male
5	Training Completed: Yes	2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 274520
Gender: Female	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.
ID Number: 143639	11:59 PM	(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611
2755 Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1528591369	(559)603-7300
Clovis, CA 93611	Spanish	License No: A169453	NPI: 1669977740
(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	License No: 20A17886
NPI: 1861490674	Evtimov, Stoimen S. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
License No: A086862	5	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 152910	Hospital(s): Clovis	11:59 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None
11:59 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Regional	Gabriel, San A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	(559)603-7300	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male
Bulgarian, Russian	NPI: 1184861684	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 135371
Hospital(s): None	License No: A106441	Fletcher, Chantal C. M.D. ^{4 5}	2755 Herndon Ave.
Dolle, Nahlla M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 097824	(559)603-7300
ID Number: 531487	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2755 Herndon Ave.	NPI: 1922025857
2755 Herndon Ave.	11:59 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A095909
Clovis, CA 93611	Physician Language(s):	(559)603-7300	Cultural Competence
(559)603-7301	Bulgarian, German, Russian,	NPI: 1831207976	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1427128354	Spanish	License No: A080448	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A050630	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Arabic, Spanish
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis
11:59 PM	Fagbule, Olasunkanmi S.	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Francis, Shamitha L. M.D. ¹	Community Regional
Arabic	Gender: Male	45	Medical Center, Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 144326	Gender: Female	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Community Hospital,	2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 200438	Gambhir, Vandana M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Female
Medical Center, Fresno	(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 235618
Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1699950063	(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.
		` '	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Clovis Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1316226327 License No: A148930 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Ghomashi, Mohammadjavid J. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 276090 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1316436710	Clovis Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Grewal, Sundeep K. D.O.14 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 212513 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1114245248 License No: 20A13377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Clovis Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1417194234 License No: A105120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Gupta, Rohan M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 278763 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1811304462 License No: A145462 Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Russian Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Hans, Simar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 284323 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1619537644 License No: A181291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital
License No: A173986 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Gorukanti, Kavya M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 278731 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1093133738 License No: A173227 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gudwani, Sangeeta M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 190325 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1396701884 License No: A122970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Gupta, Monika M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 156075 2755 Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Gurtch, Shota P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 144375 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1821284449 License No: A101612 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital Hassan, Muhammad M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 285491 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1083193304 License No: A173970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Hernandez, Christina M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 143459 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611

Olavia	Olavia	Olavia	Olassia
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300	Gender: Female	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1386824043	NPI: 1518974161	ID Number: 204016	11:59 PM
License No: A101109	License No: C053252	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	Community Regional
Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1093096919	Medical Center, Fresno
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	License No: A130261	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Extender(s): Moua, Ger C.
Hootman, Kyra K. D.O. ^{4 5}	Cantonese, Mandarin	Training Completed: Yes	(NP), Mechael, Philip F.
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(P.A.)
ID Number: 148318	Ibrahim, Wagih W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	11:59 PM	Joshi, Bhavin D.O. ^{4 5}
2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 146936	Hindi, Telugu	ID Number: 295921
(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None	2755 Herndon Ave.
NPI: 1437108131	Clovis, CA 93611	Jemjem, Loza H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611
License No: 20A10293	(559)603-7300	Gender: Female	(559)603-7300
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1518152867	ID Number: 213537	NPI: 1316407067
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A099134	2755 Herndon Ave.	License No: 20A19805
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1740680867	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Community Hospital,	11:59 PM	License No: A136307	11:59 PM
Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis
Medical Center, Fresno	Arabic	Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Regional
Htwe, Than Aung M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital	11:59 PM	Medical Center
Gender: Male	Extender(s): Toscano-Smith,	Physician Language(s):	Kalsi, Ramneek M.D. ^{1 4 5}
ID Number: 278753	Katherine (NP), Shelly,	Amharic	Gender: Male
2755 Herndon Ave.	Navjit (P.A.)	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 263957
Clovis, CA 93611	Italiya, Dishaben V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital,	2755 Herndon Ave.
(559)603-7300	Gender: Female	Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611
NPI: 1154774099	ID Number: 279844	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)603-7300
License No: A162681	2755 Herndon Ave.	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1043749039
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Jin, Manlin M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: A164858
Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1154700540	ID Number: 192063	Training Completed: No
11:59 PM	License No: A172773	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	11:59 PM
Hung, Charles M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): Clovis
Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1366644957	Community Hospital,
ID Number: 190245	11:59 PM	License No: A097844	Community Regional
	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
2755 Herndon Ave.	. , ,	Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center
Clovis, CA 93611	Jaini, Sridivya M.D. ^{1 4 5}	g completed. 100	daiodi Goilloi

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Kaur, Gurleen M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Gender: Female ID Number: 292466
ID Number: 293773	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	782 Medical Center Dr. East
2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Hospital,	Burmese	Ste 305
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)603-7300	Medical Center	Community Hospital,	(559)387-2140
NPI: 1184245862	Kim, Heeyoon M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Regional	NPI: 1588160550
License No: A183999	Gender: Female	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A173309
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 289098	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	2755 Herndon Ave.	Kummati, Deepa L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
11:59 PM	(559)603-7300	ID Number: 247650	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1679026363	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	License No: A183558	Clovis, CA 93611	Lwin, Kyaw Kyaw M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Regional	Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300	Gender: Male
Medical Center	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1750566154	ID Number: 278717
Kaur, Navjot M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: C153084	2755 Herndon Ave.
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611
ID Number: 228349	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300
2755 Herndon Ave.	Knoell, Sophia A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1043518665
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300	Gender: Female	11:59 PM Physician Language(s):	License No: A116283 Cultural Competence
NPI: 1174824015	ID Number: 293791	Hindi, Telugu	Training Completed: No
License No: A123216	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Regional Medical Center	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300 NPI: 1508358979	Lamba, Simarjeet S. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: A186160	5	Lwin, Tin May M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 292752	ID Number: 169647
Hindi, Punjabi	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	11:59 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611
Hospital	Hospital(s): None	(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300
Khan, Waqas M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Ko, Ryan L. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	NPI: 1033747324	NPI: 1588850879
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	License No: A182882	License No: A116284
ID Number: 292591	ID Number: 204201	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300	11:59 PM	11:59 PM
NPI: 1194342246	NPI: 1609207281	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: A184668	License No: A128029	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Community Regional Medical Center	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes		Heart and Surgical Hospital
		Li, Zi Ying M.D. ^{4 5}	ricart and ourgical riospital

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Ma, Shing-Lu M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,	11:59 PM
ID Number: 278716	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis
2755 Herndon Ave.	11:59 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,
Clovis, CA 93611	Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional
(559)603-7300	Hindi, Punjabi	Nibber, Amisha M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno
NPI: 1154625044	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Heart and Surgical Hospital
License No: A110398	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 254214	Padariya, Palna U. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 293811
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.
5:00 PM	Naing, Soe M.D. ^{2 5}	NPI: 1114309457	Clovis, CA 93611
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	License No: A152320	(559)603-7300
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 143253	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1558999300
Community Regional	782 N. Medical Center Dr.	Training Completed: No	License No: A186125
Medical Center, Fresno	East Ste 301	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Clovis, CA 93611	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Mahajan, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)387-2120	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Male	NPI: 1467650341	Hindi, Punjabi	11:59 PM
ID Number: 278734	License No: A092540	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
2755 Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence	Nwadei, Fabian M.D. ^{4 5}	Panoyan, Aren M.D. ^{4 5}
Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
(559)603-7300	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 278678	ID Number: 234715
NPI: 1144534744	5:00 PM	2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.
License No: A144240	Physician Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611
Cultural Competence	Burmese	(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1457348310	NPI: 1740698794
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Extender(s): Espinoza,	License No: C128694	License No: A146132
11:59 PM	Freddy A. (NP)	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Narra, Swapna R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital, Community Regional	Gender: Female	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Medical Center	ID Number: 162875	11:59 PM	11:59 PM
	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Manesh, Supreet S. M.D. ¹⁴		Oladipo, Segun E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Armenian, Russian
	(559)603-7300	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Male	NPI: 1538391271	ID Number: 286160	Parmar, Sarojben N. M.D. ¹
ID Number: 146929	License No: A112773	2755 Herndon Ave.	4 5
2755 Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Female
Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300	ID Number: 198347
(559)603-7300	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1245727684	2755 Herndon Ave.
NPI: 1568661296	11:59 PM	License No: A181472	Clovis, CA 93611
License No: A102170	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300
	Hindi, Telugu	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1053608133

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
License No: A125473	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 208132
Cultural Competence	Gujarati, Hindi, Russian	Training Completed: Yes	2755 Herndon Ave.
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Perera, Isira A. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	(559)603-7300
11:59 PM	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1851601488
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 195595	Hindi, Malayalam	License No: A119537
Gujarati, Hindi	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611	Plancey, Robert M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital,	(559)603-7300	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	NPI: 1497068100	ID Number: 013393	5:00 PM
Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A125288	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Ramakuri, Monica M.D. ^{4 5}
Partovi, Kiandokht M.D. ¹⁴	Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300	Gender: Female
5	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1053378000	ID Number: 290987
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	License No: G045522	2755 Herndon Ave.
ID Number: 205331	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611
2755 Herndon Ave.	Sinhalese, Tamil	Training Completed: Yes	(559)603-7300
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1598129181
(559)603-7300	Phan, Thao Mien D.O. ^{1 4 5}	11:59 PM	License No: A164109
NPI: 1689763427	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
License No: C055287	ID Number: 274516	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno	11:59 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)603-7300	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): None
11:59 PM	NPI: 1275039901	Pulusu, Vinay K. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Reddy, Sunayana V. M.D. ¹
Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A17931	Gender: Male	45
Farsi	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 278413	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 204207
Community Hospital,	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.
Community Regional	11:59 PM	(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611
Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1386908721	(559)603-7300
Patel, Ajay V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital,	License No: A162109	NPI: 1790074383
Gender: Male	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	License No: A127231
ID Number: 245980	Medical Center, Fresno	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
2755 Herndon Ave.	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Clovis, CA 93611	Pillai, Manju G. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)637-3000	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	11:59 PM
NPI: 1235516477	ID Number: 228290	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
License No: A150753	2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Regional	Hindi, Telugu
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital,
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1275843575	Rahman, Ambar M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Regional
11.50 DM	11 1. 12/00/100/0		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A121909

Gender: Male

11:59 PM

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611
Relekar, Kiran V. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)603-7300
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	11:59 PM	NPI: 1902093511
ID Number: 270125	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	License No: A107157
2755 Herndon Ave.	Saini, Tanjot S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Tagalog	Cultural Competence
Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No
(559)603-7300	ID Number: 292756	Sandhu, Surinder M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1245533231	2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male	5:00 PM
License No: C171354	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 288820	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hindi, Telugu
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1124655444	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A183998	(559)603-7300	Community Hospital,
11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1811558836	Community Regional
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	License No: A179017	Medical Center, Fresno
Community Hospital,	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Community Regional	11:59 PM	Training Completed: No	Shabbir, Shahid M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital,	11:59 PM	ID Number: 268354
Richardson, Christopher	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	2755 Herndon Ave.
C. D.O. ^{4 5}	Medical Center	Sargsyan, Emma M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Male	Sakkalaek, Adeeb M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	(559)603-7300
ID Number: 244872	Gender: Male	ID Number: 257386	NPI: 1891189072
2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 265356	2755 Herndon Ave.	License No: A146864
Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.	Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence
(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)603-7300	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1821418468	(559)603-7300	NPI: 1013359314	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: 20A18177	NPI: 1679927024	License No: A162400	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: A158997	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hospital
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Sharma, Vidushi M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): None	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 195612
Richardson, Laura A. D.O. ⁴	Hospital(s): None	Armenian, Russian	2755 Herndon Ave.
5	Salazar-Kagunye, Raquel	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300
Gender: Female	S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Community Regional	NPI: 1790091064
ID Number: 204200	Gender: Female	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A124066
2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 204514	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence
Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.	,	Training Completed: Yes
(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611	Satish Balaji, Kalavagunta	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1871865816	(559)603-7300	S. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM
License No: 20A12435	NPI: 1174896880	Gender: Male	TT.OOT IVI

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A129754

180 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

ID Number: 228308

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Physician Language(s):	License No: A109570	Medical Center, Fresno	Singh, Nirmal M.D. ^{4 5}
Hindi, Punjabi	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	Silver, Kenneth J. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 286426
Community Hospital,	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	2755 Herndon Ave.
Community Regional	11:59 PM	ID Number: 035184	Clovis, CA 93611
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	2755 Herndon Ave.	(559)603-7300
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hindi, Kannada, Tamil	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1831757921
Extender(s): Lee, Sia (NP)	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)603-7300	License No: A182821
Shein, Thwe T. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1073628079	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Community Regional	License No: G059984	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 224464	Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
2755 Herndon Ave.	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM
Clovis, CA 93611	Shirani Lapar, Ziba M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)603-7300	Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Community Hospital,
NPI: 1144516972	ID Number: 291015	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
License No: A127899	2755 Herndon Ave.	Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno
Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Training Completed: No	(559)603-7300	Singh, Kalbir M.D. ^{4 5}	Singh, Prabhneet M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1639337991	Gender: Female	Gender: Female
11:59 PM	License No: C166594	ID Number: 263515	ID Number: 283240
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.
Burmese, Mandarin	Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611
Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)603-7300	(559)603-7300
Shergill, Annie M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	NPI: 1568815066	NPI: 1881190429
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	License No: A162699	License No: A179326
ID Number: 246730	Shwe, Sein M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 188227	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -
(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.	5:00 PM	11:59 PM
NPI: 1609257153	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
License No: A168332	(559)603-7300	Singh, Karminder M.D. ^{4 5}	Souliman, Moutasim M.D. ⁴
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1477868412	Gender: Male	5
Training Completed: No	License No: A117739	ID Number: 267942	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 283228
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.
Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)459-6000	Clovis, CA 93611
Shilpa, Mysore S. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	NPI: 1295274108	(559)603-7300
Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	License No: A164498	NPI: 1407319700
ID Number: 192083	Burmese	Cultural Competence	License No: A178786
2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
(559)603-7300	Community Regional	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1750398897		Hospital(s): None	11:59 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Hospital(s): None	License No: A147160	Medical Center, Fresno	Medical Center, Fresno
Subramaniam,	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Rajarathinam M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Tsao, Derek M.D. ^{4 5}	Wang, Hongtao M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
ID Number: 191062	11:59 PM	ID Number: 278579	ID Number: 195580
2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)603-7300	Community Regional	(559)387-2150	(559)603-7300
NPI: 1053628198	Medical Center, Fresno	NPI: 1427499268	NPI: 1609173517
License No: A123370	Heart and Surgical Hospital	License No: A149523	License No: A125458
Cultural Competence	Ting, Jarriet A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 278578	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	2755 Herndon Ave.	11:59 PM	11:59 PM
Physician Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil	(559)387-2150	Vu, Quan M.D. ^{4 5}	Mandarin
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1265792360	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	License No: A117859	ID Number: 283212	Win, Sandar M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	2755 Herndon Ave.	Gender: Female
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 201081
•	11:59 PM	(559)603-7300	2755 Herndon Ave.
Suman, Jagpal S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1487117339	Clovis, CA 93611
Gender: Male ID Number: 202730	Community Hospital,	License No: 20A19896	(559)603-7300 NPI: 1639304975
2755 Herndon Ave.	Community Regional	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A107902
Clovis, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(559)603-7300	Heart and Surgical Hospital	11:59 PM	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1336411685	Tiwary, Kaushik M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A128300	Gender: Male	Walker, Ramona M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 278581	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	2755 Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 206035	Burmese
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis
11:59 PM	(559)603-7300	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1144584434	(559)603-7300	Community Regional
Hindi, Punjabi	License No: A139071	NPI: 1215969506	Medical Center
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	License No: C131004	Wu, Muzo M.D. ^{4 5}
Tadi, Ravikanth R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 257606
ID Number: 229286	5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2755 Herndon Ave.
2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	11:59 PM	Clovis, CA 93611
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)603-7300
(559)603-7300	Community Regional	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1033564943
NPI: 1275823635		Community Regional	License No: A158768

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

182 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Yoon, Ji Ae M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	ID Number: 245864 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1396127668 License No: A151032 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Waireri, Andrew N. (NP) Khazanehdari, Shahab M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 287431 785 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 106 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)459-6000	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1194933945 License No: C054509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Neurosurgery
ID Number: 284283	Neurology	NPI: 1790172179	Taggard, Derek A. M.D. ^{4 5}
2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1033539986 License No: A156580 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Zaidi, Syeda D.O.4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 283205 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611	Afshinnik, Arash M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 277767 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1154598183 License No: A126403 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Palecek, David T. (NP), Tallman, Kelsey E. (P.A.), Padda, Amriptal S. (NP)	License No: A170719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Nguyen, Darlene (P.A.), Ngo, Judy (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Liang, Shannon M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 221996 726 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1477840734	Gender: Male ID Number: 115263 782 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 205 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-3300 NPI: 1548242589 License No: A080229 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Maalouf, Marwan (NP), Haug, Hailey N. (NP)
(559)603-7300 NPI: 1619439767 License No: 20A19938 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Zidane, Ali M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Glassner, Stuart J. D.O. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 228453 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1912105677 License No: 20A14656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A141133 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Long, Alan E. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 245755 2755 Herndon Ave.	Oncology Moffett, Michael J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 047832 729 Medical Center West Ste 221 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-6600 NPI: 1407803083 License No: G080577

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Ореоннос			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Pediatric Nephrology	
Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 272160	Training Completed: Yes	Black, Elizabeth A. M.D. ^{4 5}	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	
5:00 PM	Ste 209	5:00 PM	ID Number: 275418	
Hospital(s): None	Clovis, CA 93611	Physician Language(s):		
Accessibility:	(559)325-5656	Spanish	726 Medical Center Dr. East	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1548551641	Hospital(s): None	Ste 209	
Pediatric Cardiology	License No: A127727	Quan, Richard M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656	
	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	NPI: 1043697113	
Brook, Michael M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 093833	License No: A151555	
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Cultural Competence	
ID Number: 521025	5:00 PM	Ste 209		
726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hospital(s): None	Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: No	
Ste 209	Pediatric Endocrinology	(559)325-5656	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Clovis, CA 93611		NPI: 1861477168	5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	
(559)325-5656	Ching, John S. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: G049344		
NPI: 1467488262	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Pediatric Neurology	
License No: G066635	ID Number: 168108	Training Completed: No	Foster, Timothy C. M.D. ^{4 5}	
Cultural Competence	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	
Training Completed: No	Ste 209	5:00 PM	ID Number: 228216	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	726 Medical Center Dr. East	
5:00 PM	(559)325-5656		Ste 209	
Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1770720799	Pediatric Infectious Disease	Clovis, CA 93611	
Coll, Ana C. M.D. ⁴⁵	License No: A092055 Cultural Competence		(559)325-5656	
Gender: Female	•	Rongkavilit, Chokechai	NPI: 1740244995	
ID Number: 099527	Training Completed: Yes	M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C146129	
726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	
Ste 209	5:00 PM	ID Number: 218355	Training Completed: Yes	
Clovis, CA 93611	Physician Language(s):	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
(559)325-5656	Mandarin, Spanish	Ste 209	5:00 PM	
NPI: 1518939263	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611	Physician Language(s):	
License No: A069365	Community Hospital,	(559)325-5656	Spanish	
Cultural Competence	Community Regional Medical Center	NPI: 1245277730	Hospital(s): None	
Training Completed: Yes		License No: C140364	Pediatric Pulmonary	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Pediatric Gastroenterology	Cultural Competence	Artinian, Hovig K. M.D. ^{4 5}	
5:00 PM	Haight, Michael A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 213681	
Spanish	ID Number: 046623	5:00 PM	726 Medical Center Dr. East	
Hospital(s): Clovis	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Physician Language(s): Thai	Ste 209	
Community Hospital,	Ste 209	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611	
Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	(559)325-5656	
Medical Center	(559)325-5656	Community Regional	NPI: 1093014284	
Certification(s): CPSP	NPI: 1558372185	Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital	License No: A128722	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: G053221

Ghimire, Laxmi V. M.D.⁴⁵

184 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Children's Hospital

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	(559)387-2150	Radiation Oncology
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Extender(s): Acevedo, Karen A. (NP) Pediatrics	NPI: 1841611993 License No: A123838 Cultural Competence	Kane, Brent L. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 076114
Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Do, Paul C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192354 726 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611	Nguyen, Diem N. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283113 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1104323146 License No: A179057 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Talya, Edward D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293508 726 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209	785 N. Medical Center Dr. W. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-1900 NPI: 1093718785 License No: G075272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1942326269 License No: A107442 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, L.A. Downtown Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Ongaigui, Kristine C. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 284690 726 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1659687994 License No: A123964 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Physical Medicine Rehab	Pham, Nhat-Long L. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 251064 785 N. Medical Center Dr. W. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-1900 NPI: 1003102617 License No: A126086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Moua, John M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 187583 726 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1154502573 License No: A101940 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hmong (White)	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1124589437 License No: A178921 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Sheen, Alicia M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 204553 782 Medical Center Dr. E. Ste 309 Clovis, CA 93611	Atallah, Najdat A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 243220 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1558347187 License No: C051461 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Hakimi, Simon (P.A.)	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Silveira, William R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 202738 785 N. Medical Center Dr. West Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-1900 NPI: 1447494398 License No: A115447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Орес	,iaiist	
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Medical Center, Fresno
5:00 PM	ID Number: 139616	East Ste 125	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): None	726 Medical Center Dr. East	Clovis, CA 93611	Accessibility:
Rheumatology	Ste 125	(559)439-6808	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Kazaryan, Anna M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1154492569	Boran, Kevin J. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Female	(559)439-6808	License No: 20A10902	Gender: Male
ID Number: 272069	NPI: 1154521540	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 501636
782 Medical Center Dr E Ste	License No: A100025	Training Completed: No	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
305	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	West Ste 123
Clovis, CA 93611	Training Completed: Yes	(559)439-6808	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)387-2140	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	(559)432-4303
NPI: 1689085888	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	NPI: 1982673406
License No: A148297	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: G056843
Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Araim, Leheb H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 171720	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis
Extender(s): Kaptryan,	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Hospital, Saint
Sirvard M. (NP)	West Ste 223	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4	Agnes Medical Center,
Accessibility:	Clovis, CA 93611	5	Fresno Heart and Surgical
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)449-9990	Gender: Male	Hospital
Direct Network: Fresno	NPI: 1083623540	ID Number: 227269	Extender(s): Lally, Rabina
	License No: A111675	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	(FNP)
Anesthesiology	Cultural Competence	East Ste 125	Bowers, Ashley S. NP ⁴
Ding, Lin M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611	Gender: Female
Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)439-6808	ID Number: 298711
ID Number: 107121	4:30 PM	NPI: 1720283393	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
2755 Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A11348	West Ste 223
Clovis, CA 93611	Arabic	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)459-4349	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	(559)449-9990
NPI: 1538119623	Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1851071229
License No: A061803	Community Regional	(559)439-6808	License No: NP25792
Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Kaweah	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Delta District Hospital,	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
11:59 PM	Hospital Accessibility:	•	4:30 PM
Physician Language(s): Cantonese	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): None	,	Punjabi, Spanish	Community Hospital, Fresno
	Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O. ⁴	Hospital(s): Clovis	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Cardiology/Cardiovascular		Community Hospital,	Accessibility:
Disease	Gender: Male	Community Degiced	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 220484

Ali, Shaukat M.D.¹⁴⁵

186 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Community Regional

Gregory, Donald W. M.D.^{4 5}

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Gender: Male	ID Number: 159087	Agnes Medical Center,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 006393	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Fresno Heart and Surgical	5:00 PM
729 N. Medical Center Dr.	East Ste 125	Hospital	Physician Language(s):
West Ste 123	Clovis, CA 93611	Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D. ⁴	Russian, Spanish
Clovis, CA 93611	(559)439-6808	5	Hospital(s): None
(559)432-4303	NPI: 1720129497	Gender: Male	Extender(s): De Los Santos,
NPI: 1235108747	License No: A108609	ID Number: 089754	Mark A. (FNP)
License No: G043445	Cultural Competence	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Telles, John G. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	East Ste 125	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 541032
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)439-6808	(559)319-8207	726 N. Medical Center Dr.
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1780671131	East Ste 125
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	License No: A056272	Clovis, CA 93611
Russian, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	(559)319-8280
Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1891782256
Community Hospital, Saint	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: G035213
Agnes Medical Center,	Hindi, Spanish	(559)439-6808	Cultural Competence
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
Extender(s): Montero, Alison	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)439-6808
H. (P.A.)	Medical Center, Scripps	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Plenys, Rimvydas M.D. ^{4 5}	Green Hospital, Scripps	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Memorial Hospital - La Jolla,	Hindi, Punjabi	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 038353	Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish
726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
East Ste 125	Hospital	Community Regional	Spanish
Clovis, CA 93611	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)439-6808	`	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,
NPI: 1548257991	Sanam, Kumar M.D. ^{4 5}	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional
License No: G012044	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 287684	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Fresno
Training Completed: Yes	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Sundrani, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5}	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	West Ste 123	Gender: Male	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 094645	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)432-4303 NPI: 1295049575	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Valles, Alfred G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Spanish Physician Language(a):	License No: A181797	West Ste 123	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 187437
•	Training Completed: No	(559)432-4303	726 N. Medical Center Dr.
Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1508835463	East Ste 125
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	License No: A078972	Clovis, CA 93611
, , , , , ,	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	(559)439-6808
Rathi, Shradha M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital, Saint	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1306919535
Gender: Female	Community Hospital, Saillt		License No: A121309

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis Clovis Clovis **Clovis Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Limited(P,EB,IB,E) MacNeill, Stephanie R.D.45 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**General Surgery** Gender: Female Gill, Gurjiwan K. D.O.25 5:00 PM Gender: Female ID Number: 283272 Juarez, Carlos M. M.D.⁴⁵ Office Staff Language(s): 755 N. Peach Ave. Ste A1 ID Number: 156073 Gender: Male Spanish Clovis, CA 93611 2139 Shaw Ave Ste E4 ID Number: 049475 Physician Language(s): (559)578-8500 Clovis, CA 93611 2151 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Spanish NPI: 1124769906 (559)261-0266 Clovis, CA 93611 Hospital(s): None License No: RD30425 NPI: 1205089778 (559)432-3434 Accessibility: Cultural Competence License No: 20A10243 NPI: 1285664243 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** License No: G073601 **Clinical Crd** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -**Electrophysiolog** 6:00 PM Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon, Fri 9:00 AM -Palaniswamv. PM Chandrasekar M.D.45 Meme, Carol A. R.D.^{4 5} 2:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu 9:00 Physician Language(s): Gender: Male Gender: Female AM - 5:00 PM Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish ID Number: 228232 ID Number: 284923 Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None 755 N. Peach Ave. Ste A1 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Spanish **Interventional Cardiology** West Ste 123 Clovis, CA 93611 Hospital(s): None (559)578-8500 Clovis, CA 93611 Self Reported Accessibility: Patel, Ajay M. M.D.45 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1053047746 Limited(P) Gender: Male License No: RD45984 NPI: 1316170749 **Internal Medicine** ID Number: 234774 License No: A141618 Cultural Competence 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Gabriel, San A. M.D.4 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No West Ste 123 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Clovis, CA 93611 ID Number: 135371 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:30 PM (559)432-4303 1817 Shaw Ave. Ste 101 Hospital(s): None 5:00 PM NPI: 1205114899 Clovis, CA 93611 Physician Language(s): **Family Nurse Practitioner** License No: A117724 (559)940-6664 Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil **Cultural Competence** Patel. Minal A. FNP^{4 5} NPI: 1922025857 Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No Gender: Female License No: A095909 Dietician Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 279042 Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Lindsay, Steven R.D.35 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Training Completed: Yes Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Male East Ste 205 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Community Hospital, Saint ID Number: 267894 Clovis, CA 93611 8:00 PM Agnes Medical Center, (559)900-3045 Office Staff Language(s): 755 N. Peach Ave. Ste A1 Fresno Heart and Surgical Clovis, CA 93611 NPI: 1851819742 Arabic, Spanish Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: NP06966

Cultural Competence

Hospital(s): None

5:30 PM

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

(559)321-7836

5:00 PM

NPI: 1386289825

License No: RD16034

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

188 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Physician Language(s):

Certification(s): CHDP

Extender(s): Gabriel, Evette

Arabic, Spanish

B. (P.A.)

Hospital(s): None

Pediatrics

Gender: Male

Siddique, Amar M.D.⁴

ID Number: 134615

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
East Ste 205	Spanish	Spanish, Urdu	West Ste 223
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)900-3045	Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM ^{1 4 5}	Community Hospital,	(559)449-9990
NPI: 1659359404	Gender: Male	Community Regional	NPI: 1659350668
License No: A093835	ID Number: 202252	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	License No: G033488
Cultural Competence	724 Medical Center Dr. East	Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Ste 102	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:	Clovis, CA 93611	Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M.	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)900-3045	(559)435-0220	(NP), Janday, Navjot K.	(559)449-9990
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Website:	(FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP),	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	www.westcoastpodiatrygrou	Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.)	4:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	p.com	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	NPI: 1568605269	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility:
Urdu	License No: E004827	Lin, John C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Urology
Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 193642	Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D. ¹
Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	45
Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	5:00 PM	West Ste 223	Gender: Male
Extender(s): Saini, Tarisha	Physician Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 146944
(NP), Elms, Russell (NP),	Spanish	(559)449-9990	782 Medical Center Dr. East
Gill, Gurjit (NP)	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1992961270	Ste 311
Accessibility:	Community Hospital,	License No: A099566	Clovis, CA 93611
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	(559)472-4600
Podiatry	Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1467426478
	Self Reported Accessibility:	4:30 PM	License No: A074920
Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM ^{1 4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male		Cantonese, Mandarin,	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 202252	Thoracic Surgery	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste E 102	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM
Clovis, CA 93611	-	Community Hospital,	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
(559)298-7533	Gender: Male	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Website:	ID Number: 107329 729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish
www.westcoastpodiatrygrou	West Ste 223	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): None
p.com	Clovis, CA 93611	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Accessibility:
NPI: 1568605269	(661)863-2341	Extender(s): Bowers, Ashley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
License No: E004827	NPI: 1679570527	S. (NP)	Direct Network: Tulare
Cultural Competence	License No: A085907	Accessibility:	Allergy/Immunology
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Stewart, Robert D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Gender: Male	ID Number: 138962
	4:30 PM	ID Number: 016552	ID NUMBEL 130802

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)472-3116 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1215025275 License No: A084500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Pain Management

Nasr, Hany M. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 159888 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 201 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)207-3473 NPI: 1396872107 License No: A098792 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon. Thu 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Gerske, Lori (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Clovis

Pulmonary Disease

Rashid, Sagib M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 136253 255 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93612 (559)325-8437 NPI: 1922009752 License No: A096384 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)325-8437 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -Selma, Saint Agnes Medical Center

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC -WOMEN'S

Orthopedic Surgery

Kollmorgen, Robert C. D.O.45

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2767 NPI: 1760621759 License No: 20A11856 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Clovis

Hospital(s): None

Lindvall. Eric M. D.O.^{3 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2767

NPI: 1124025325 License No: 20A07718 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Allergy/Immunology

Baz. Malik M. M.D.⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Baz, Malik

Ν

Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)582-8500 Website:

WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clovis

Gastroenterology

Arora, Ajit S. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 036212 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-4000 NPI: 1538253190 License No: A045775 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi

Orthopedic Surgery

Hospital(s): None

Baysal, Deniz M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 141145 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611

(559)320-0531 NPI: 1992772610 License No: A100582 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Pain Management

Nasr, Hany M. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 159888 729 N. Medical Center Dr.

West Ste 201 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)207-3473 NPI: 1396872107

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

190 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

	Specialist			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	
License No: A098792 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon, Thu 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 107329 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 223 Clovis, CA 93611	Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) LASALLE MEDICAL	604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1992772610 License No: A100582 Cultural Competence	
Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s):	(661)863-2341 NPI: 1679570527	ASSOCIATES - MADERA Allergy/Immunology	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Arabic, Spanish	License No: A085907		5:00 PM	
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Kaweah Delta District	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N	Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None	
Hospital, Orange Coast	4:30 PM	Gender: Male	Thoracic Surgery	
Memorial Medical Center Extender(s): Gerske, Lori (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	ID Number: 501005 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)582-8500 Website:	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 107329	
Thoracic Surgery	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	
Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 107329 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 223 Clovis, CA 93611 (661)863-2341 NPI: 1679570527 License No: A085907 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M. (NP), Janday, Navjot K. (FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP), Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Reich, Heidi J. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 266595 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 223	NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah	West Ste 223 Clovis, CA 93611 (661)863-2341 NPI: 1679570527 License No: A085907 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M. (NP), Janday, Navjot K.	
4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M. (NP), Janday, Navjot K. (FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP), Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.)	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)449-9990 NPI: 1730440686 License No: A120651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Orthopedic Surgery Baysal, Deniz M.D.45	(FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP), Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS CAPITATED Allergy/Immunology	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: 141145

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Volume 4, 2024

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis Gender: Male 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Hospital(s): Community Physician Language(s): ID Number: 147311 East Ste 125 Regional Medical Center. Cantonese, Mandarin, 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno Heart and Surgical Spanish Clovis, CA 93611 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)439-6808 Hospital Hospital(s): None Gade, Vamshidhara M.D.^{4 5} Extender(s): Bowers, Ashley (559)472-3116 NPI: 1720283393 NPI: 1891961835 License No: 20A11348 S. (NP) Gender: Male Accessibility: License No: A104136 Cultural Competence ID Number: 236602 Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) **Cultural Competence** 726 N. Medical Center Dr. After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes **Critical Care Medicine** East Ste 125 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -(559)439-6808 Clovis, CA 93611 Bhullar, Pardeep S. M.D.⁴⁵ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM (559)439-6808 Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM NPI: 1902178304 ID Number: 253657 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish License No: A122369 2755 Herndon Ave. Physician Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Clovis, CA 93611 Spanish Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No (559)228-4327 Hospital(s): None Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green), Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1063419364 Self Reported Accessibility: Punjabi, Spanish 5:00 PM License No: A061537 Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Hospital(s): Clovis Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Community Hospital, Cardiology/Cardiovascular Spanish Training Completed: No Community Regional **Disease** Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Medical Center, Fresno Spanish Araim, Leheb H. M.D.45 5:00 PM Heart and Surgical Hospital Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Gender: Male Accessibility: Community Hospital, ID Number: 171720 Punjabi Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Community Regional 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Hospital(s): None Bhullar, Manminder S. Medical Center, Saint Agnes West Ste 223 Cordoba, Daniel V. M.D.45 M.D.¹⁴⁵ Medical Center, Fresno Clovis, CA 93611 Gender: Male Gender: Male Heart and Surgical Hospital (559)449-9990 ID Number: 083967 ID Number: 256394 Accessibility: NPI: 1083623540 2755 Herndon Ave. 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) License No: A111675 Clovis, CA 93611 West Ste 111 Lin, John C. M.D.⁴⁵ **Cultural Competence** (559)228-4327 Clovis, CA 93611 Training Completed: Yes Gender: Male NPI: 1215934526 (559)666-1993 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 193642 License No: A068636 NPI: 1295039360 4:30 PM 729 N. Medical Center Dr. **Cultural Competence** License No: A123839 Physician Language(s): West Ste 223 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Arabic Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None (559)449-9990 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1992961270 Accessibility: Hospital(s): Clovis 5:00 PM License No: A099566 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Community Hospital Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4 Heller, Andreas E. M.D.⁴⁵ Spanish Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi

Gender: Male

ID Number: 227269

192 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

4:30 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Gender: Male

ID Number: 079948

2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
(559)228-4327	ID Number: 017205	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 5:00	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1528066560	2755 Herndon Ave.		Mandarin, Spanish
License No: G084414	Clovis, CA 93611	PM	Hospital(s): None Juarez, Carlos M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	(559)228-4327	Office Staff Language(s):	
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1902803216	Hindi, Punjabi	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G066058	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 049475
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	2151 Herndon Ave. Ste 102
Physician Language(s):		Hospital(s): Clovis	Clovis, CA 93611
German, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	(559)432-3434
Hospital(s): Clovis		Community Regional	NPI: 1285664243
Community Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: G073601
Holden, Richard C. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Volkov, Pavel S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 101365	ID Number: 239654	Schmitt, Eric R. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male	Hours: Mon, Fri 9:00 AM -
2755 Herndon Ave.	2755 Herndon Ave.		2:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu 9:00
Clovis, CA 93611	Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 188222	AM - 5:00 PM
(559)228-5400	(559)228-4327	726 N. Medical Center Dr.	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1952309437	NPI: 1245556315	East Ste 209	Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: 20A07641	License No: A111927	Clovis, CA 93611	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)325-5656 NPI: 1629242888	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	License No: A101478 Cultural Competence	Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint	Physician Language(s): Russian	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Limited(P) Hand Surgery
Agnes Medical Center Reyes, Alan B. M.D. ⁴ ⁵	Hospital(s): Clovis	PM	Hoekzema, Nathan A.
	Community Hospital, Sierra	Hospital(s): Clovis	M.D. ¹³⁵
Gender: Male	View District Hospital, Saint	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male
ID Number: 049474	Agnes Medical Center	Community Regional	
2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611	Emergency Medicine	Medical Center General Surgery	ID Number: 204640 576 N. Magnolia Ave.
(559)228-4327	Dhaliwal, Gurdaver S.	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Clovis, CA 93611
NPI: 1417949629	M.D. ^{4 6}		(559)242-2767
License No: A052897	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	NPI: 1205815164
	ID Number: 150392	ID Number: 088788	License No: C132314
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	1555 Shaw Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611	3120 Willow Ave. Clovis, CA 93612	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(559)324-7001	(559)721-4910	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
	NPI: 1265620728	NPI: 1215047659	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	License No: A101525	License No: G079576 Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Cultural Competence		Hoekzema, Nathan A.
Hospital(s): None Thomson, Chris P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)324-7001	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	M.D. ¹³⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 204640

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Cultural Competence Neuroradiology 1817 Shaw Ave. Ste 104 West Ste 111 Training Completed: No Clovis, CA 93611 Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.45 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 (559)449-5010 Gender: Female 5:00 PM (559)320-0531 Website: ID Number: 101041 WWW.FOGGREMINGTON. NPI: 1205815164 Hospital(s): None 231 W. Fir Ave License No: C132314 COM Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D.³ Clovis, CA 93611 NPI: 1982666871 Cultural Competence (559)322-4271 Training Completed: Yes License No: G074705 Gender: Male NPI: 1508862566 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 268945 License No: G084984 (559)320-0531 Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 100 Training Completed: No 5:00 PM (559)449-5010 Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)320-0531 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Spanish NPI: 1962813741 Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): License No: A138580 Hospital Spanish Spanish Cultural Competence **Ophthalmology** Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: No Bertolucci, George A. Community Hospital Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hoekzema, Nathan A. 5:00 PM Alternate Name: George, Hospital M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hospital(s): Clovis Bertolucci Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male Community Hospital. Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) ID Number: 204640 Community Regional ID Number: 068177 Hawkins, Kelley L. M.D.⁴⁵ 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste Medical Center 726 N. Medical Center Dr. 100 Gender: Female Nephrology East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 ID Number: 245806 Javed, Tariq M.D.45 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Gender: Male (559)486-2000 NPI: 1205815164 East Ste 101 ID Number: 169883 Website: www.eyeqvc.com License No: C132314 Clovis, CA 93611 726 Medical Center Dr. East NPI: 1447267505 **Cultural Competence** (559)486-2000 Ste 125 License No: G060951 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1790198158 Clovis, CA 93611 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A143169 (559)439-6808 Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1891973806 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No License No: A102388 PMHours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D.4 **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes Spanish Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 268945 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Clovis, CA 93611 Hinton, Samuel M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Fogg, Steven G. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male (559)242-2767 Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

District Hospital

NPI: 1962813741

License No: A138580

194 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

STEVEN

Gender: Male

ID Number: 065857

Alternate Name: FOGG.

ID Number: 106020

East Ste 101

726 N. Medical Center Dr.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1952492621 License No: A086470 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Holt, Derick G. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 201918 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1386886729	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1588860829 License No: A119629 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 247784 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101	726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Orthopedic Surgery Kollmorgen, Robert C. D.O.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 235629 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2767	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Wiemann, John M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 250069 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Pathology Avalos, Stephen M. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male
NPI: 1386886729 License No: A130445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Alternate Name: Daniel, Prescott Gender: Male ID Number: 185118 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101	East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1972737567 License No: A115097 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 132995	NPI: 1760621759 License No: 20A11856 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Wiemann, John M. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 250069 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2767 NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 052521 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)362-2815 NPI: 1962444836 License No: G056424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)326-2815 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis Health - Selma, Saint Agnes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 305 Park Creek Dr. Medical Center, Fresno 5:00 PM Clovis, CA 93611 Physician Language(s): Heart and Surgical Hospital, Hospital(s): Adventist Health (559)362-2820 Fresno Surgical Hospital Mandarin NPI: 1407897192 Hanford Hospital(s): Clovis License No: A092587 Chen, Baorong M.D.¹⁴⁶ Futoran, Robert M. M.D.¹⁴ Community Hospital. **Cultural Competence** Gender: Female Adventist Health Hanford, Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 108203 Gender: Male Community Regional After Hours Phone Number: 305 Park Creek Dr. ID Number: 054076 Medical Center, Adventist (559)326-2815 Clovis, CA 93611 305 Park Creek Dr. Health Reedley, Adventist Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)326-2800 Clovis, CA 93611 Health - Selma, Fresno 5:00 PM NPI: 1093756231 (559)326-2800 Heart and Surgical Hospital, Physician Language(s): License No: A080660 NPI: 1184661027 Fresno Surgical Hospital Spanish **Cultural Competence** License No: G070323 Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Training Completed: Yes Cortez, Daniel A. M.D.⁴⁶ Cultural Competence Hospital After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Male Training Completed: Yes (559)326-2815 After Hours Phone Number: Slater, David L. M.D.⁴⁶ ID Number: 195602 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -305 Park Creek Dr. (559)326-2815 Gender: Male 5:00 PM Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 053081 Physician Language(s): (559)326-2820 5:00 PM 305 Park Creek Dr. Cantonese, Mandarin, NPI: 1437315769 Physician Language(s): Clovis, CA 93611 Spanish License No: A107614 Spanish (559)578-8300 Hospital(s): Clovis Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical NPI: 1609817873 Cultural Competence Community Hospital, Training Completed: No Hospital License No: G063203 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Adventist Health Hanford. **Cultural Competence** Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.⁴ 5:00 PM Community Regional Training Completed: Yes Medical Center, Adventist After Hours Phone Number: Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Male Health Reedley, Adventist Community Hospital, (559)326-2815 ID Number: 205356 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Health - Selma, Fresno Community Regional 305 Park Creek Dr. Heart and Surgical Hospital, Medical Center, Fresno 5:00 PM Clovis, CA 93611 Fresno Surgical Hospital Heart and Surgical Hospital Physician Language(s): (559)362-2815 Spanish Chen. Calvin K. D.O.¹⁴⁶ Costa, Michael J. M.D.⁴⁶ NPI: 1134333511 Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Gender: Male License No: A108355 ID Number: 196857 ID Number: 503289 Walby, Julie Ann S. M.D.⁴⁶ Cultural Competence 305 Park Creek Dr. 305 Park Creek Dr. Gender: Female Training Completed: Yes Clovis, CA 93611 ID Number: 190772 Clovis, CA 93611 After Hours Phone Number: (559)326-2800 (559)326-2820 (559)326-2815 305 Park Creek Dr. NPI: 1033314653 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1982858395 Clovis, CA 93611 License No: 20A12258 License No: G071611 (559)326-2800 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical NPI: 1831383132 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No License No: A096745 Hospital After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** Pollard, John S. M.D.¹⁴⁶ (559)326-2815 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

196 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

ID Number: 134867

Clovis Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford. Adventist Health - Selma.

Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

Pediatric Critical Care

Keles, Eyup S. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 246482 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611

(559)325-5656 NPI: 1518122316

License No: C155891 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Turkish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Pediatrics

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Kim, Cynthia D.O.4

Gender: Female ID Number: 290683 2497 Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1114450004 License No: 20A17077 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Clovis

Physical Medicine Rehab

O'Laughlin, Thomas J. M.D.¹³⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 022420 255 W. Bullard Ave. Ste 112

Clovis, CA 93612 (559)498-0268

NPI: 1306886916 License No: G071958 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

(559)498-0268

Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:

After Hours Phone Number:

Limited(P,EB,R)

Podiatry

Borromeo, Kate A. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 281242 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1780241646 License No: E005841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center

Golshteyn, Gan DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 274313 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820

Clovis

NPI: 1356874929 License No: E005760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

Koelewyn, Kristopher E. **DPM^{4 5}**

Gender: Male ID Number: 277250 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1831661578 License No: E005785 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Sierra View

Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹

District Hospital

Gender: Female ID Number: 276953 724 Medical Center Dr. East 11:59 PM Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)298-7533 NPI: 1790190064 License No: DPM05389

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes

Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Clovis

Oseni-Olalemi.

Olubukunola M. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 247210 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1982090502 License No: E005445 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Saint Agnes

Medical Center

Pulmonary Disease

Goebel, Paul J. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 076896 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327 NPI: 1851398150 License No: G047869 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

Hospital(s): None

Poole, Emmily J. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 297732 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4441 NPI: 1518320456 License No: A159552 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Radiology	License No: A045708	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Czaplicki, Christopher D. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 263480 570 N. Magnolia Ave Ste 103 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)447-4000 NPI: 1699193581 License No: A166899 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Ginier, Bruce L. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male	ID Number: 147744 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 109 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-6810 NPI: 1770554271 License No: A064070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 154059 570 N. Magnolia Ave Ste 103 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)447-4000
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 034929 570 N. Magnolia Ave Ste 103	Physician Language(s): German Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1992901250 License No: A091152 Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ginier, Bruce L. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 034929 729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 109 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-6810	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)447-4000 NPI: 1356347298 License No: A045708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 147744 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4441 NPI: 1770554271 License No: A064070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 154059
NPI: 1356347298 License No: A045708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Ginier, Bruce L. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 034929 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4441 NPI: 1356347298	Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D. ⁴ ⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 130941 231 W. Fir Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)322-4271 NPI: 1952307894 License No: G057893 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹ ⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): German Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Math, Edward F. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 103526 231 W. Fir Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)322-4271	729 N. Medical Center Dr. West Ste 109 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-6810 NPI: 1992901250 License No: A091152 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D. ¹⁴⁶

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

198 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)322-4271	Gender: Male
ID Number: 154059	5:00 PM	NPI: 1437155496	ID Number: 035492
2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: G046068	2755 Herndon Ave.
Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611
(559)325-5800	Community Regional	Training Completed: No	(559)447-4022
NPI: 1992901250	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1558312579
License No: A091152	Heart and Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	License No: G049698
Cultural Competence	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 296920	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
5:30 PM	2755 Herndon Ave.	Medical Center, Fresno	11:59 PM
Physician Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611	Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Clovis
Vietnamese	(559)899-3839	Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1548435811	Gender: Male	Community Regional
Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	License No: A189918	ID Number: 285629	Medical Center, Fresno
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	Heart and Surgical Hospital
ID Number: 296920	Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	Thoracic Surgery
570 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)324-4000	Reich, Heidi J. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
103	11:59 PM	NPI: 1447612981	Gender: Female
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	License No: A172154	ID Number: 266595
(559)447-4000	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}	Cultural Competence	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
NPI: 1548435811	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	West Ste 223
License No: A189918	ID Number: 131557	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611
Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	11:59 PM	(559)449-9990
Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1730440686
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)324-4000	Shaker, Vikram M. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	License No: A120651
5:00 PM	NPI: 1174572572	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A080102	ID Number: 238501	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611	4:30 PM
Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)324-4000	Hospital(s): Clovis
Heart and Surgical Hospital	11:59 PM	NPI: 1841511854	Community Hospital,
Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A136908	Adventist Health Hanford,
Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
ID Number: 296920	Community Regional	Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno
729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital
West Ste 109	Heart and Surgical Hospital	11:59 PM	Accessibility:
Clovis, CA 93611	Rogers-Neufeld, Bonna	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
(559)324-6810	M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Community Hospital,	Urology
NPI: 1548435811	Gender: Female	Community Regional	Minor, Thomas X. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
License No: A189918	ID Number: 014341	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	231 W. Fir Ave	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 136272
Training Completed: No	Clovis CA 93611	Wagner Flliott J M D ^{4 6}	ID MUHIDEL. 190212

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis, CA 93611

Wagner, Elliott J. M.D.^{4 6}

Training Completed: No

Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis 782 Medical Center Dr. East Cardiology/Cardiovascular Community Regional Physician Language(s): Ste 311 **Disease** Medical Center, Fresno Spanish Heart and Surgical Hospital Hospital(s): None Clovis, CA 93611 Araim, Leheb H. M.D.45 (559)472-4600 Accessibility: Accessibility: Gender: Male NPI: 1356411649 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: 171720 License No: A078051 Bhullar, Manminder S. Javed, Usman M.D.^{4 5} 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Cultural Competence M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male West Ste 223 Training Completed: Yes Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 256394 726 Medical Center Dr. East (559)449-9990 5:00 PM 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Ste 125 NPI: 1083623540 Office Staff Language(s): West Ste 111 Clovis, CA 93611 License No: A111675 Spanish Clovis, CA 93611 (559)439-6808 Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): (559)666-1993 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1770592578 Spanish NPI: 1295039360 License No: A092184 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None License No: A123839 **Cultural Competence** 4:30 PM Accessibility: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Arabic **SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS** 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Allergy/Immunology Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴ Spanish Urdu Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.⁴ Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D.⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 Hospital(s): Community ID Number: 227269 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Regional Medical Center, Gender: Male 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 Fresno Heart and Surgical ID Number: 107329 East Ste 125 (559)472-3116 Hospital 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 Website: Gade, Vamshidhara M.D.^{4 5} West Ste 223 (559)439-6808 www.bazallergy.com Gender: Male NPI: 1720283393 Clovis, CA 93611 NPI: 1891961835 ID Number: 236602 (661)863-2341 License No: 20A11348 License No: A104136 726 N. Medical Center Dr. NPI: 1679570527 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** East Ste 125 License No: A085907 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Clovis, CA 93611 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -(559)439-6808 Training Completed: Yes (559)439-6808 6:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,

Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),

5:00 PM

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Self Reported Accessibility:

Hospital(s): None

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Spanish

Spanish

200 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1902178304

5:00 PM

Spanish

License No: A122369

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Extender(s): Wilkins, Lisa M.

(FNP), Calkins, Alex J. (NP),

Gomez, Jacqueline (P.A.)

Physician Language(s):

(NP), Janday, Navjot K.

4:30 PM

Spanish, Urdu

Hospital(s): None

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None Cordoba, Daniel V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Physician Language(s): Russian Hospital(s): Clovis
Lin, John C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 193642 729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Gender: Male ID Number: 083967 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611	Reyes, Alan B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 049474	Community Hospital, Sierra View District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center
West Ste 223	(559)228-4327	2755 Herndon Ave.	Emergency Medicine
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)449-9990 NPI: 1992961270 License No: A099566 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1215934526 License No: A068636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Heller, Andreas E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 079948 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327 NPI: 1528066560 License No: G084414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327 NPI: 1417949629 License No: A052897 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Thomson, Chris P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 017205 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327	Schmitt, Eric R. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 188222 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1629242888 License No: A101478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center
Extender(s): Bowers, Ashley	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1902803216	General Surgery
S. (NP)	5:00 PM	License No: G066058	
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Critical Care Medicine Bhullar, Pardeep S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s): German, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 088788 3120 Willow Ave.
Gender: Male ID Number: 253657 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327	Holden, Richard C. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 101365 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): None Volkov, Pavel S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 239654 2755 Herndon Ave.	Clovis, CA 93612 (559)721-4910 NPI: 1215047659 License No: G079576 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis, CA 93611

NPI: 1245556315

License No: A111927

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

(559)228-4327

5:00 PM

(559)228-5400

5:00 PM

NPI: 1952309437

License No: 20A07641

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Cultural Competence

NPI: 1063419364

5:00 PM

Punjabi

License No: A061537

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Physician Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Physician Language(s):

Mandarin, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

5:00 PM

Specialist Clovis Clovis Clovis Clovis NPI: 1982666871 **Hand Surgery** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Medical Center, Fresno 5:30 PM Surgical Hospital License No: G074705 Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D.³ Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence **Ophthalmology** Training Completed: Yes Hausa Gender: Male Bertolucci, George A. Hospital(s): None After Hours Phone Number: ID Number: 268945 M.D.¹⁴⁵ Accessibility: (559)449-5010 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste Alternate Name: George, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 100 Bertolucci 5:00 PM Internal Medicine Clovis, CA 93611 Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): (559)320-0531 Ambrose, John A. M.D.^{1 4 5} ID Number: 068177 Spanish NPI: 1962813741 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Gender: Male Physician Language(s): License No: A138580 ID Number: 127593 East Ste 101 Spanish **Cultural Competence** 729 N. Medical Center Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: No West Ste 111 (559)486-2000 Community Hospital, Valley Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Clovis, CA 93611 Website: www.eyeqvc.com Children's Hospital, Saint 5:00 PM NPI: 1447267505 (559)320-0531 Agnes Medical Center, Hospital(s): None NPI: 1598795429 License No: G060951 Fresno Surgical Hospital Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D.⁴ License No: G087536 **Cultural Competence** Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 Training Completed: Yes Gender: Male Hawkins, Kelley L. M.D.⁴⁵ Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -PMID Number: 268945 Gender: Female 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): 576 N. Magnolia Ave. ID Number: 245806 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Clovis, CA 93611 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Hospital(s): Clovis Spanish (559)242-2767 East Ste 101 Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, NPI: 1962813741 Clovis, CA 93611 Community Regional Spanish License No: A138580 (559)486-2000 Hospital(s): Community Medical Center, Valley Cultural Competence NPI: 1790198158 Regional Medical Center Children's Hospital, Saint Training Completed: No License No: A143169 Agnes Medical Center. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Neuroradiology **Cultural Competence** Fresno Heart and Surgical 5:00 PM Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.^{4 5} Training Completed: No Hospital Hospital(s): None Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Self Reported Accessibility: Hematology/Oncology ID Number: 101041 5:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Bukari, Mohammed S. 231 W. Fir Ave Hospital(s): None Fogg, Steven G. M.D.¹⁴⁵ M.D.45 Clovis, CA 93611 Self Reported Accessibility: Alternate Name: FOGG. (559)322-4271 Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) STEVEN NPI: 1508862566 ID Number: 234362 Hinton, Samuel M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male License No: G084984 785 N. Medical Center Dr. Gender: Male ID Number: 065857 Cultural Competence W. Ste 203 ID Number: 106020 1817 Shaw Ave. Ste 104 Training Completed: No Clovis, CA 93611 726 N. Medical Center Dr. Clovis, CA 93611

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital, Saint Agnes

5:00 PM

(559)387-1900

NPI: 1487802385

License No: A150043

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

202 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)449-5010

WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.

Website:

COM

East Ste 101

Clovis, CA 93611

Website: www.eyeqvc.com

(559)486-2000

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Clovis NPI: 1952492621 License No: A086470 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Clovis License No: A119629 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Clovis License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Clovis Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Wiemann, John M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 250069 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Holt, Derick G. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 201918 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1386886729 License No: A130445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Ves	Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 247784 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Waldrop, Frank C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: WALDROP, CAMPBELL Gender: Male ID Number: 101040 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1275624090 License No: A081690 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Pathology
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴ 5	NPI: 1972737567 License No: A115097 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Orthopedic Surgery	Avalos, Stephen M. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 052521 305 Park Creek Dr. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)362-2815 NPI: 1962444836 License No: G056424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Alternate Name: Daniel, Prescott Gender: Male ID Number: 185118 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 NPI: 1588860829	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)486-2000 NPI: 1154312635	Wiemann, John M. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 250069 576 N. Magnolia Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2767 NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151	After Hours Phone Number: (559)326-2815 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)326-2800	Pollard, John S. M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Medical Center, Adventist	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1184661027	Gender: Male
Health Reedley, Adventist	Adventist Health Hanford,	License No: G070323	ID Number: 134867
Health - Selma, Saint Agnes	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	305 Park Creek Dr.
Medical Center, Fresno	Medical Center, Adventist	Training Completed: Yes	Clovis, CA 93611
Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Health Reedley, Adventist	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)362-2820
Fresno Surgical Hospital	Health - Selma, Fresno	(559)326-2815	NPI: 1407897192
Chen, Baorong M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A092587
Gender: Female	Fresno Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 108203	Cortez, Daniel A. M.D. ^{4 6}	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
305 Park Creek Dr.	Gender: Male	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 195602	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)326-2815
(559)326-2800	305 Park Creek Dr.	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1093756231	Clovis, CA 93611	Adventist Health Hanford,	5:00 PM
License No: A080660	(559)326-2820	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1437315769	Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A107614	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Hospital
(559)326-2815	Training Completed: No	Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.4	Slater, David L. M.D. ^{4 6}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	ID Number: 053081
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 205356	305 Park Creek Dr.
Cantonese, Mandarin,	Costa, Michael J. M.D. ^{4 6}	305 Park Creek Dr.	Clovis, CA 93611
Spanish	Gender: Male	Clovis, CA 93611	(559)578-8300
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	ID Number: 503289	(559)362-2815	NPI: 1609817873
Hospital	305 Park Creek Dr.	NPI: 1134333511	License No: G063203
Chen, Calvin K. D.O. ^{1 4 6}	Clovis, CA 93611	License No: A108355	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	(559)326-2820	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 196857	NPI: 1033314653	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:
305 Park Creek Dr.	License No: G071611	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)326-2815
Clovis, CA 93611	Cultural Competence	(559)326-2815	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)326-2800	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
NPI: 1982858395	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
License No: 20A12258	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: Yes	Italian	Adventist Health Hanford,	Community Hospital,
After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None	Community Regional	Adventist Health Hanford,
(559)326-2815	Futoran, Robert M. M.D. ¹⁴	Medical Center, Adventist	Community Regional
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6	Health Reedley, Adventist	Medical Center
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Health - Selma, Saint Agnes	Walby, Julie Ann S. M.D. ^{4 6}
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 054076	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Female
Mandarin	305 Park Creek Dr.	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	ID Number: 190772
	Clovis, CA 93611	Fresno Surgical Hospital	305 Park Creek Dr.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

204 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis		
Clovis, CA 93611 (559)326-2800 NPI: 1831383132 License No: A096745 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Gerske, Lori (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 274313	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹ 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 276953 724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 102		
Pediatric Critical Care	O'Laughlin, Thomas J.	1516 Shaw Ave.	Clovis, CA 93611		
Keles, Eyup S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 246482 726 N. Medical Center Dr. East Ste 209 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1518122316 License No: C155891 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Turkish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Gender: Male ID Number: 022420 255 W. Bullard Ave. Ste 112 Clovis, CA 93612 (559)498-0268 NPI: 1306886916 License No: G071958 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)498-0268 Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1356874929 License No: E005760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Koelewyn, Kristopher E. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 277250 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1831661578	(559)298-7533 NPI: 1790190064 License No: DPM05389 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Oseni-Olalemi, Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 247210 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820		
Physical Medicine Rehab	Community Regional Medical Center	License No: E005785 Cultural Competence	NPI: 1982090502 License No: E005445		
Nasr, Hany M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 159888 729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R) Podiatry	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM		
West Ste 201 Clovis, CA 93611	Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Ma, Christina H. DPM ⁴	Hospital(s): None		
(559)207-3473 NPI: 1396872107 License No: A098792 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon, Thu 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Tue, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 281242 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1780241646 License No: E005841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Female ID Number: 293982 1516 Shaw Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1295382489 License No: E005937 Cultural Completed: No	Pulmonary Disease Goebel, Paul J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 076896 2755 Herndon Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559)228-4327 NPI: 1851398150		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

License No: G047869

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Cultural Competence	(559)447-4000	Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D. ⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1699030577	6	5:00 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A145607	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis
11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 130941	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	231 W. Fir Ave	Community Regional
Poole, Emmily J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno
Gender: Female	5:00 PM	(559)322-4271	Heart and Surgical Hospital
ID Number: 297732	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1952307894	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}
2755 Herndon Ave.	Accessibility:	License No: G057893	Gender: Male
Clovis, CA 93611	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 296920
(559)228-4441	Day, Kevin M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Training Completed: No	570 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste
NPI: 1518320456	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	103
License No: A159552	ID Number: 244336	5:00 PM	Clovis, CA 93611
Cultural Competence	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	(559)447-4000
Training Completed: No	West Ste 109	Hospital	NPI: 1548435811
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	Math, Edward F. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	License No: A189918
11:59 PM	(559)324-6810	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1699030577	ID Number: 103526	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital	License No: A145607	231 W. Fir Ave	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Radiology	Cultural Competence	Clovis, CA 93611	5:00 PM
Czaplicki, Christopher D.	Training Completed: Yes	(559)322-4271	Hospital(s): Clovis
M.D. ^{4 6}	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	NPI: 1659429603	Community Hospital,
Gender: Male	5:00 PM	License No: G085252	Community Regional
ID Number: 263480	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno
	Day, Kevin M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital
570 N. Magnolia Ave Ste 103	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}
Clovis, CA 93611	ID Number: 244336	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
(559)447-4000	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 296920
NPI: 1699193581	Clovis, CA 93611	Community Hospital,	2755 Herndon Ave.
License No: A166899	(559)325-5800	Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1699030577	Medical Center	(559)899-3839
Training Completed: No	License No: A145607	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1548435811
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	License No: A189918
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 296920	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	729 N. Medical Center Dr.	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	(559)324-4000	West Ste 109	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611	11:59 PM
, , , , , ,	5:30 PM	(559)324-6810	Hospital(s): None
Day, Kevin M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1548435811	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}
Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	License No: A189918	Gender: Male
ID Number: 244336	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 131557
570 N. Magnolia Ave Ste	Medical Center, Fresno	Training Completed: No	2755 Herndon Ave.
103	Hoart and Surgical Hospital	5 1	=: 55 110111401171101

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Heart and Surgical Hospital

Clovis, CA 93611

206 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Clovis, CA 93611

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
		729 N. Medical Center Dr.	SEQUOIA HEALTH IPA INC
(559)324-4000 NPI: 1174572572	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	West Ste 223	
License No: A080102	Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611	Podiatry
Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)449-9990	Patino, Alfred A. DPM ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1730440686	Gender: Male
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -		License No: A120651	ID Number: 051432
11:59 PM	Shaker, Vikram M. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	724 Medical Center Dr. East
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 238501	Training Completed: No	Ste 102
Community Hospital,	2755 Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Clovis, CA 93611
Community Regional	Clovis, CA 93611	4:30 PM	(559)435-0220
Medical Center, Fresno	(559)324-4000	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1710042965
Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1841511854	Community Hospital,	License No: E003969
Rogers-Neufeld, Bonna	License No: A136908	Adventist Health Hanford,	Cultural Competence
M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
ID Number: 014341	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	4:00 PM
231 W. Fir Ave	11:59 PM	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish
(559)322-4271	Community Hospital,	Urology	- Hospital(s): Emanuel
NPI: 1437155496	Community Regional	Minor, Thomas X. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Medical Center, Mercy Medical Center Merced
License No: G046068	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 136272	Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)
Training Completed: No	Wagner, Elliott J. M.D. ^{4 6}	782 Medical Center Dr. East	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Ste 311	NETWORK
5:00 PM	ID Number: 035492	Clovis, CA 93611	
Hospital(s): Clovis	2755 Herndon Ave.	(559)472-4600	Cardiology/Cardiovascular
Community Hospital,	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1356411649	Disease
Community Regional	(559)447-4022	License No: A078051	Fanari, Zaher M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Medical Center, Fresno	NPI: 1558312579	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Surgical Hospital	License No: G049698	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 287599
Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	729 N. Medical Center Dr.
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	West Ste 111
ID Number: 285629	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Clovis, CA 93611
2755 Herndon Ave.	11:59 PM	Spanish	(559)666-1993
Clovis, CA 93611	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1427384221
(559)324-4000	Community Hospital,	Spanish	License No: C183146
NPI: 1447612981	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
License No: A172154	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital, Valley	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Thoracic Surgery	Agnes Medical Center	5:00 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Reich, Heidi J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Reich, Heidi J. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Female ID Number: 266595

11:59 PM

Spanish

	<u> </u>			
Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital General Surgery	Community Regional Medical Center Amin, Raj M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 266239 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1053600940 License No: A116229 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 257411 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1528402179 License No: A133882	
Holwitt, Dana M. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 289284 782 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)256-4111 NPI: 1043435548 License No: C183542 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1942689393 License No: A167640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati Hospital(s): None Ayoub, Mark M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235601 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1689961310 License No: A150352	5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Hoekzema, Nathan A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 204640 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1205815164 License No: C132314 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Martirosian, Armen K. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Refaat, Motasem I. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235648 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1780976902 License No: A122720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	
Orthopedic Surgery	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 146928 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste	Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish	
Amano, Keiko M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 286069 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1801139993 License No: A133558 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Davis, Jason A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 245357	100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1114087046 License No: A103597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 268945 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1962813741 License No: A138580 Cultural Competence	
Hospital(s): Clovis	604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste	Nazarian, Arbi M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

100

Community Hospital,

208 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

Clovis	Clovis	Clovis	Clovis
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Wiemann, John M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM ^{1 4 5}	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Gender: Male ID Number: 250069	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 202252	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pediatrics
604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0531 NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Woolwine, Spencer J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 285501 604 N. Magnolia Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹ 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 276953 724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)298-7533 NPI: 1790190064 License No: DPM05389 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)435-0220 NPI: 1568605269 License No: E004827 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) VALLEY HEALTH	Bhathal, Amarpaul S. M.D. ² 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1225316573 License No: A133354 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)203-6600 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -
100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)320-0555	5:00 PM Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	TEAM-CLOVIS COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva	12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi,
NPI: 1649665092 License No: A146545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Patino, Alfred A. DPM ^{4 5}	Chiropractor Casteel, James D. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Gender: Male ID Number: 051432 724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 102	ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Podiatry
Podiatry	Clovis, CA 93611	NPI: 1477809820 License No: DC32335	Florek, Derek J. DPM ^{4 5}
Nabili, Panah DPM ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 276095 724 Medical Center Dr. East Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)298-7533 NPI: 1912404831	(559)435-0220 NPI: 1710042965 License No: E003969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi,	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1750678652 License No: E005112 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish, Telugu

License No: E005782

Clovis

Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta **District Hospital** Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

May, Tyler D. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000918 180 W. Shaw Ave. Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559)203-6600 NPI: 1720308638 License No: E005154 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -

12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Igbo, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Igbo Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Coalinga

CVMP - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS

Internal Medicine

Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D.⁴

Coalinga

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000744

1145 Phelps Ave. Ste 104 Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)935-4374

NPI: 1699883157 License No: G066374 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)935-4374

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,R)

LASALLE - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS

Internal Medicine

Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000744 1145 Phelps Ave. Ste 104 Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)935-4374

NPI: 1699883157 License No: G066374 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)935-4374

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Certification(s): CHDP

Coalinga

Accessibility: Limited(P,R)

Corcoran

ADVENTIST HEALTH-CORCORAN

Cardiology/Cardiovascular **Disease**

Reddy, Hanumandla R. M.D.45

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000071 1212 Hanna Ave. Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)992-8200 NPI: 1164490967

License No: A043484 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedlev

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

SHYAM BHASKAR, MD -**RURAL HEALTH CLINIC**

Internal Medicine

Bhaskar, Shyam M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000525 1001 Van Dorsten Ave. Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)992-2337

Email:M_ANAYA@MSN.CO

M

NPI: 1194788158 License No: A074116

Corcoran

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)992-2337

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Tamil

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health

Tulare

Accessibility: Limited(IB)

UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

Podiatry

Purtz, Harvey J. DPM^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 073439 1310 Hanna Ave. Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)992-8200 NPI: 1356312813 License No: E003278

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Reedlev

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - CORCORAN

Emergency Medicine

Habibe, Michael N. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49001164

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

210 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Corcoran 1000 Chittenden Avenue Corcoran, CA 93212 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1972545754 License No: G078642 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun. Sat 9:00 AM -

5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,

Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 9:00 PM

Hospital(s): None **Dinuba**

ADVENTIST HEALTH-DINUBA PLAZA

Dermatology

Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001025 444 W. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-4166 NPI: 1790895415 License No: C055280 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)591-4166

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -

Selma Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Martinez, Juan C. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001025

Dinuba

444 W. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-4166 NPI: 1366963738 License No: E005643 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Urology

Ercolani, Matthew C. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001025 444 W. El Monte Way

Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-4166

NPI: 1801059894 License No: C155626 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

French

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Dinuba

ADVENTIST
HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY
PROVIDERS

General Surgery

Cook, Douglas W. M.D.^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 154136 1451 E. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-3342

NPI: 1417006560 License No: A098414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Laotian, Mien, Spanish, Vietnamese Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Nephrology

Do, Thong H. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 165512 1451 E. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-3342

Email:SHARON.FARR@AH.

ORG

NPI: 1437369303 License No: A100983 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Dinuba

Office Staff Language(s):
Hmong, Laotian, Mien,
Spanish, Vietnamese
Physician Language(s):
Spanish, Vietnamese
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Podiatry

Martinez, Juan C. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 264863 444 W. El Monte Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-4166 Email:KINGSFOOTANKLE

@SBCGLOBAL.NET NPI: 1366963738 License No: E005643 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

KAWEAH HEALTH DINUBA CLINIC

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Said, Sarmad M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba
NPI: 1912266511	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
License No: A150068	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): PIH Health Good
Spanish	Hindi	German	Samaritan Hospital
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Accessibility:
Arabic, German	District Hospital	District Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Pediatrics
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Nephrology	Neurosurgery	- Alosh, Humam M.D. ⁴
Dermatology	Do, Thong H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Liu, Charles Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000070
Rex, Christopher U. M.D. ^{4 5}		Gender: Male	355 Monte Vista Dr.
Gender: Male	ID Number: MC49000070	ID Number: MC49000070	Dinuba, CA 93618
ID Number: MC49000070	355 Monte Vista Dr.	355 Monte Vista Dr.	(559)595-7650
355 Monte Vista Dr.	Dinuba, CA 93618	Dinuba, CA 93618	NPI: 1265696975
Dinuba, CA 93618	(559)595-7650	(559)595-7650	License No: A111581
(559)595-7650	NPI: 1437369303	NPI: 1568406080	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1083054571	License No: A100983	License No: A065677	Training Completed: No
License No: A148673	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	Arabic, Spanish
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	Spanish, Vietnamese	Mandarin	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): None	District Hospital	Accessibility:	Podiatry
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Orthopedic Surgery	 Nelson, Terry B. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Male
Endocrinology	Neurology	 _ Kim, Jun M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: MC49000070
Saif, Noman M.D. ^{4 5}	Pantera Jr, Richard L.	Gender: Male	355 Monte Vista Dr.
Gender: Male	M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: MC49000070	Dinuba, CA 93618
ID Number: MC49000070	Gender: Male	355 Monte Vista Dr.	
355 Monte Vista Dr.	ID Number: MC49000070		NPI: 1083015580
Dinuba, CA 93618	355 Monte Vista Dr.	•	
•		` ,	
NPI: 1669426375	(559)595-7650	License No: 20A15480	•
License No: C152490	NPI: 1457461725	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
	License No: G036466	•	5:00 PM
ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1669426375	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1457461725	355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1841638699 License No: 20A15480	(559)595-7650 NPI: 1083015580 License No: E005347 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

212 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba	Dinuba
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Japanese, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vascular Surgery	Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health - Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Araim, Omar A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES	Spanish Hospital(s): None
Rahman, Kazi S. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male	ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr.	Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: MC49000070			Orthopedic Surgery
355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1801222732 License No: E005270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Bengali Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Mack, LaMar O. M.D. ^{4 5}	Rafie, Reza M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 169876 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1780910810 License No: A109184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Kim, Jun M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 253437 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1841638699 License No: 20A15480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish
Pulmonary Disease	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000070	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Hospital(s): PIH Health Good
Arab, Talal M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000070 355 Monte Vista Dr.	355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1093970535	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dermatology Billys, Meda M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Samaritan Hospital, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-7650 NPI: 1093104457	License No: A123815 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Female ID Number: 209802 355 Monte Vista Dr. Dinuba, CA 93618	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM DINUBA COMMUNITY CENTERS - LASALLE
License No: A170124 Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,	(559)595-7650	Internal Medicine
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	NPI: 1619060332 License No: G065714 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)595-7650	Pinto, Mark A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1801882360

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

NPI: 1801882360

Dinuba

License No: A070500
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 3:00
PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri
8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00
AM - 3:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Bengali, Hindi, Kannada,
Punjabi, Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-DINUBA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTERS-Calviva

Chiropractor

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Silva, Abraham C. D.C.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1881960292 License No: DC32259 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None

Dinuba

Dermatology

Torakawa, Joy T. M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1053318659 License No: G065596 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Bengali Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Podiatry

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Florek, Derek J. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1750678652 License No: E005112 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada, Punjabi, Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Dinuba

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

May, Tyler D. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000573 888 N. Alta Ave. Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-1000 NPI: 1720308638 License No: E005154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Kannada,

Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Bengali
Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Dos Palos

SEQUOIA HEALTH IPA INC

Neurology

Aromin, Jourdan T. M.D.^{4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 261264
1405 California Ave.
Dos Palos, CA 93620
(866)682-4842
NPI: 1598150955
License No: A164100
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish

Dos Palos

Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None

Firebaugh

WESTSIDE MEDICAL GROUP - FIREBAUGH

Chiropractor

Poladian, Donald A. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001273

1107 O St.

Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-9000

NPI: 1336295401 License No: DC11501 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)

Internal Medicine

Crogan, Daniel R. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001273

1107 O St.

Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-9000 NPI: 1295813103 License No: G074121 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

214 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fowler Fowler Firebaugh Fowler Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Adventist Health Accessibility: Ota, Kyleg M.D.^{4 5} Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E) Reedlev Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gender: Male Accessibility: ID Number: MC49000411 **Family Nurse Practitioner Podiatry** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Purtz, Harvey J. DPM^{1 4 5} Chapa, Lisa FNP4 5 Fowler, CA 93625 Cardiology/Cardiovascular Gender: Male Gender: Female (559)834-1614 Disease ID Number: MC00001273 ID Number: MC49000411 NPI: 1942682117 Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D.^{4 5} 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. 1107 O St. License No: A144748 Firebaugh, CA 93622 Gender: Male Fowler, CA 93625 **Cultural Competence** ID Number: MC49000411 (559)834-1614 (559)659-9000 Training Completed: No 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd NPI: 1356312813 NPI: 1548803323 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: E003278 Fowler, CA 93625 License No: NP12023 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** (559)834-1614 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No NPI: 1134564263 Training Completed: No Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A140413 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Cultural Competence Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Spanish Spanish Tulare 6:00 PM Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital(s): None Spanish Hospital(s): None **Nephrology** Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E) Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Do, Thong H. M.D.⁴⁵ Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) **Fowler** Hospital(s): None Gender: Male **General Surgery ADVENTIST HEALTH -**ID Number: MC49000411 Shetty, Shailesh M.D.¹⁴⁵ **FOWLER** Entabi, Fateh M.D.^{4 5} 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Gender: Male Gender: Male Allergy/Immunology Fowler, CA 93625 ID Number: MC49000411 ID Number: MC49000411 (559)834-1614 Vishwanath, Sahana M.D.¹ 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd NPI: 1437369303 Fowler, CA 93625 Fowler, CA 93625 License No: A100983 Gender: Female (559)834-1614 (559)834-1614 Cultural Competence ID Number: MC49000411 NPI: 1750343620 NPI: 1881859981 Training Completed: Yes 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. License No: C053019 License No: A124555 After Hours Phone Number: Fowler, CA 93625 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** (559)537-0252 (559)834-1614 Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -NPI: 1871726901 After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM License No: A129024 (559)834-1614 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Training Completed: No 6:00 PM Spanish Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Tulare

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Reedley, Adventist Health

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Kannada, Urdu

Hospital(s): None

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Spanish

Hanford, Adventist Health

Selma

Reedley, Adventist Health -

Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler
Accessibility:	ID Number: MC49000411	NPI: 1609220268	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625	License No: A154108 Cultural Competence	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Orthopedic Surgery	(559)834-1614	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Allyn, Donald L. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	NPI: 1437593506	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Alternate Name: Allyn, Lancy Gender: Male	License No. A 159567	6:00 PM	Arabic
ID Number: MC49000411	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Accessibility:
Fowler, CA 93625	6:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)834-1614	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Elbashir, Asaad M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
NPI: 1558302893	Spanish	Pediatric Endocrinology	ID Number: MC49000411
License No: G021696 Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Ali, Omar M.D. ^{4 5}	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd
Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Gender: Male	Fowler, CA 93625
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: MC49000411	(559)834-1614
6:00 PM	Otolaryngology	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	NPI: 1841558657
Office Staff Language(s):	Wareham, Rachelle E.	Fowler, CA 93625	License No: A155240
Spanish	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)834-1614	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000411	NPI: 1568402188 License No: C051061	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd	Cultural Competence	6:00 PM
Leba, Thu Ba M.D. ^{4 5}	Fowler, CA 93625	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	(559)834-1614	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
ID Number: MC49000411	NPI: 1548448053	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	License No: A094413	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Fowler, CA 93625	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital
(559)834-1614	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Pediatric Gastroenterology
NPI: 1366633554 License No: A121441	(559)834-1614	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Baig, Ayesha S. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Hospital	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	6:00 PM	Accessibility:	ID Number: MC49000411
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd
6:00 PM	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Alnayem, Weam M.D. ^{4 5}	Fowler, CA 93625
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Female	(559)834-1614
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	NPI: 1972919801 License No: A169830
Spanish	Pediatric Cardiology	Fowler, CA 93625	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)834-1614	Training Completed: No
Hospital	Gender: Male	NPI: 1487170247	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	ID Number: MC49000411	License No: A186130	6:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Lee, Andrew S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fowler, CA 93625	rraining Completed. NO	Spanish
Gender: Male	(559)834-1614		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

216 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist				
Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatrics	Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	
Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital Pediatric Neurology Lugo, Giancarlo J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1366881674 License No: A166670 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Appu, Merveen M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1194046193 License No: A148984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martinez, Juan C. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1366963738 License No: E005643 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252	
6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Urology	Physician Language(s): Malayalam, Tamil Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Heragu, Narakesari P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Podiatry	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility:	
Berkman, Scott A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵		Lewis, Benjamin M. M.D. ⁴⁵	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1275513665 License No: C147490 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	(559)834-1614 NPI: 1336259670 License No: C051536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-8341 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1649660770 License No: E005160 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)924-7711 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Randaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Kandaswany, Chitradevi Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1225146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hospital(s): None

(559)834-1614

Specialist				
Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vascular Surgery Araim, Omar A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fowler Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma	NPI: 1871726901 License No: A129024 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Guerra, Cynthia M. (NP) Accessibility:	
Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cardiology/Cardiovascular	General Surgery	
Fowler, CA 93625	Nguyen, Alexander H.	Disease	Entabi, Fateh M.D. ^{4 5}	
(559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1730406729 License No: A172357 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None ADVENTIST	Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1134564263 License No: A140413 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 192851 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1881859981 License No: A124555 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Tulare	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY	Gastroenterology Orpiano, Christopher D.O. ¹	Internal Medicine	
Campbell, Matthew P.	PROVIDERS	45	Tagore, Tarlochan S. M.D. ⁴	
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Allergy/Immunology	Gender: Female	Gender: Male	
Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000411 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1083735070 License No: A072234	Vishwanath, Sahana M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 281077 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625	ID Number: 273421 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1841667458 License No: 20A18910	ID Number: 016897 210 E. Merced St. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-5341 NPI: 1083749204 License No: A031400	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)834-1614

License No: A072234

218 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s): Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Orthopedic Surgery	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
(559)834-5341	Leba, Thu Ba M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Hanford, Adventist Health
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Reedley, Valley Children's
5:00 PM	ID Number: 186822	Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Gender: Male	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Fowler, CA 93625	ID Number: 282399	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	(559)834-1614	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625	Pediatric Gastroenterology
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1366633554	(559)834-1614	Ahuja, Neha M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Hospital,	License No: A121441 Cultural Competence	NPI: 1609220268	Gender: Female ID Number: 257864
Adventist Health Hanford,	Training Completed: No	License No: A154108	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd
Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Fowler, CA 93625
Medical Center Extender(s): Aguilar Hector	6:00 PM	Training Completed: No	(559)834-1614
Extender(s): Aguilar, Hector M. (P.A.)	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1750728358
Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB)	Spanish	6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A161224
Nephrology	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Do, Thong H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Hospital	Spanish	6:00 PM
ID Number: 165512	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Office Staff Language(s):
300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hanford, Valley Children's	Spanish
Fowler, CA 93625	Pediatric Cardiology	Hospital	Physician Language(s):
(559)834-1614	Heragu, Narakesari P.	Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O. ^{4 5}	Spanish
Email:SHARON.FARR@AH. ORG	M.D. ⁴⁵	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1437369303	Gender: Male	ID Number: 254952	Baig, Ayesha S. M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A100983	ID Number: 109969	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Gender: Female ID Number: 265004
Cultural Competence	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd.	Fowler, CA 93625	300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd
Training Completed: Yes	Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614	(559)834-1614	Fowler, CA 93625
After Hours Phone Number:	Email:SWMG@VALLEYCHI	Email:SMG@VALLEYCHILD	(559)834-1614
(559)537-0252	LDRENS.ORG	RENS.ORG	NPI: 1972919801
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM	NPI: 1336259670	NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103	License No: A169830
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: C051536	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	6:00 PM
Spanish, Vietnamese	After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-8341	(559)834-1614	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Hanford, Adventist Health	5:00 PM	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Spanish
Jeima	Spanish	Ораніон	Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Fowler Fowler Fowler Fowler Pediatric Neurology Hospital(s): Adventist Health Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Reedley, Valley Children's Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Lugo, Giancarlo J. M.D.⁴⁵ Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital **Podiatry** Gender: Male Hanford **Pediatric Pulmonary** ID Number: 263802 Lewis, Benjamin M. M.D.⁴⁵ Accessibility: 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Yousif, Deena M.D.45 Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fowler, CA 93625 Gender: Female ID Number: 215014 **Pulmonary Disease** (559)834-1614 ID Number: 271265 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. NPI: 1366881674 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 Kandaswamy, Chitradevi License No: A166670 M.D.¹⁴⁵ Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 **Cultural Competence** (559)834-1614 NPI: 1649660770 Alternate Name: Training Completed: No NPI: 1770979437 License No: E005160 Kandaswany, Chitradevi Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -License No: A146542 **Cultural Competence** Gender: Female 6:00 PM Training Completed: No ID Number: 129378 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)924-7711 Fowler, CA 93625 Physician Language(s): 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -(559)834-1614 Spanish 6:00 PM NPI: 1225146293 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): License No: A092981 Hospital Spanish **Cultural Competence** Spanish Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Spanish **Pediatric Otolaryngology** Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: **Pediatric Urology** Wareham, Rachelle E. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 5:00 PM M.D.¹⁴⁵ Berkman, Scott A. M.D.^{1 4 5} Office Staff Language(s): Martinez, Juan C. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Female Gender: Male Spanish Gender: Male ID Number: 161566 ID Number: 079324 Physician Language(s): 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd ID Number: 264863 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Spanish 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 Fowler, CA 93625 Hospital(s): Adventist Health Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 (559)834-1614 Hanford, Adventist Health (559)834-1614 Email:SMG@VALLEYCHILD Email:SMG@VALLEYCHILD Reedley, Adventist Health -Email:KINGSFOOTANKLE **RENS.ORG** RENS.ORG Selma @SBCGLOBAL.NET NPI: 1548448053 NPI: 1275513665 Accessibility: NPI: 1366963738 License No: A094413 License No: C147490 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: E005643 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Rheumatology Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Cavalcante, Milena L. M.D.¹ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 45 5:00 PM (559)537-0252 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Female 6:00 PM Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -ID Number: 253589 Spanish 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Spanish Fowler, CA 93625 Spanish Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's (559)834-1614

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital

Spanish

220 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1225453467

License No: A173007 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Vascular Surgery Araim, Omar A. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 NPI: 1548474570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Sala 164 NPI: 1548474570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Sala 164 NPI: 1548474570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Sala 164 NPI: 1548474570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Sala 164 NPI: 1548474570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Mone Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Sistrict Hospi	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Vascular Surgery Araim, Omar A. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male DN Lumber: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 Grader: Male Disease Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM Hospital(s): None Direct Network: Fresno Pulmonary Disease Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM Hours:				
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Vascular Surgery Araim, Omar A. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd: Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NP: 1548474570 Clultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 After Hours Phone Number: C6591746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish NP: 1558302893 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 After Hours Phone Number: C559)834-1614 NP: 1134564263 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Fresno Country MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 128738 Spanish NP: 12584023 Spanish NP: 1254146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish NP: 1134564263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish NP: 1254146293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish NP: 1254146293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Sp		` ,		
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Orders Staff Language(s): Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Center ID Number: 141041 Sol. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 6:599/R4-6605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician L	•			
6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Araim, Omar A. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 14:1041 Signal Sal Sal Sal Sal Sal Sal Sal Sal Sal S	0 1		•	
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Araim, Omar A. M.D.4-5 Gender: Male Di Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Nory: Mon - Sat 8		•	• .	
Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Direct Network: Fresno Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular NPI: 1548474570 Disease Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 287329 Gender: Male Di Number: 287329 Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - G:59)834-1614 Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - G:00 PM Spanish Physician Language(s): S		• .		Alternate Name: Allyn, Lancy
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Vascular Surgery Araim, Omar A. M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 287329 After Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Direct Network: Fresno Pulmonary Disease Central Valley MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 After Hours Phone Number: 6:599/746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): NPI: 134564263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Ves After Hours Phone Number: Corporation Competence Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Pospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Powler, CA 93625 FRESNO COUNTY Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 After Hours Phone Number: Corporation Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(
Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Direct Network: Fresno Direct Network: Presno Direct Network: Presno Direct Net	•			
Hospital(s): None Vascular Surgery Vascular Surgery Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Medical Center CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease County Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Cardiology/Cardiovascular			•	
Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center	•	•		•
Araim, Omar A. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. FRESNO COUNTY Araim, Omar A. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. FRESNO COUNTY Araim, Completed: Yes MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 14-5 Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 14-5 Mouris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Morris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 14-5 Mouris Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 14-5 Mouris Mo	. , , ,		•	` '
Gender: Male ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. FRESNO COUNTY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Cardiology/Cardiovascular NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM- 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Mn.D. 1 4 5 Kandaswamy, Chitradevi Metours: Mn.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 129378 Gender: Male ID Number: 12937		•		
ID Number: 141041 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. FRESNO COUNTY Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:509 PM Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 282339 Gender: Male ID Number: Atternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 145 Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 145 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Stone Peters Blvd. ID Number: 129378 Gender: Female ID Number: 129378 Gender: Alternate Name: Kandaswamy, Chitradevi M.D. 145 Matlernate Name: Matl		Medical Center	Pulmonary Disease	
300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. FRESNO COUNTY Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1548474570 Disease Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. 4-5 Contlural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hower, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1134564263 Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. 4-5 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1124564263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 NPI: 1134564263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 A				•
FRESNO COUNTY Alternate Name: S.00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) M.D.45 Gender: Male DNumber: 28239 Gender: Male DNumber: 28739 Afternate Name: Kandaswany, Chitradevi Gender: Female ID Number: 129378 Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D.45 Gender: Male DN Number: 282399 Gender: Male Growth of the physician Language(s): Spanish Gender: Male Growth of the physici				·
Cardiology/Cardiovascular NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male Cardiology/Cardiovascular Kandaswany, Chitradevi Gender: Female ID Number: 297378 Gender: Male ID Number: 129378 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 Fowler Staff Language(s): Spanish Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 Fowler Staff Language(s): Spanish Fowler Staff Language(s): Spanish Fowler,		FRESNO COUNTY		
NPI: 1548474570 License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male Disease Gender: Female ID Number: 129378 Gender: A M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 129378 Gender: A M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 129378 Gender: A M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 129378 Gender: A M.D. 4 5 Gender: A 93625 (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Cicense No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Fowler, CA 93625 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Cicense No: A140413 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Ho	·	Cardiology/Cardiovascular		
License No: A097867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male 1D Number: 287329 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. (559)834-1614 Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:509 PM Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nounder: 129378 Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nounder: 129378 Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nounder: 1	NPI: 1548474570	Disease	•	5 5 ()
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Anford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. (559)834-1614 Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1225146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O. 45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: A097867	Reddy, H Kiran K, M.D. ⁴⁵		•
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 287329 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1225146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0. 45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Rediatric Cardiology Dediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0. 45 Gender: Male Dominer: 287329 Solver, CA 93625 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0. 45 Gender: Male Dominer: 287329 Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) NPI: 1134564263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 Lic	Cultural Competence			
After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Aguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1225146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D. 45 Gender: Male (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Ciltural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: D.O.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Cisting Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Do.45 Gender: Male Do.45 Gend	Training Completed: Yes			Hospital(s): Adventist Health
(559)746-9605 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Fowler, CA 93625 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O.4-5 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O.4-5 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Coultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Completed: Yes After Hours	After Hours Phone Number:		•	Hanford
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM NPI: 1134564263 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital (s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D.45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:59)834-1614 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM 6:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM 6:00 PM 5:00 PM 6:00 PM 6:00 PM 5:00 PM 6:00 PM 6	(559)746-9605		` '	Accessibility:
6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D.45 Gender: Male NPI: 1134564263 License No: A140413 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0.45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Book S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Rediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Pediatric Cardiology Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.0.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Phy		•		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		` '	Cultural Competence	Pediatric Cardiology
Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Solution After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM		License No: A140413	Training Completed: Yes	Lerraughn, Morgan M.
Arabic Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - F	•	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(Training Completed: No	` ,	
Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. 45 Gender: Male 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM			Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Office Staff Language(s): District Hospital Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1760724975 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	. , ,			
Extender(s): Eckert-Juarez, Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	,			
Cathy L. (FNP), Wright, Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 300 S. Leon S. Poters Blvd Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	•	•	•	•
Spanish Timothy J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Spanish Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 300 S. Leon S. Poters Blvd Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	• •	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	` ,
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Gender: Male Gender: Male JOON S. Loon S. Potors Blvd. Gender: Male JOON S. Loon S. Potors Blvd. Accessibility: Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Frospital(s): Novertitist Health After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	, ,,	•	•	
Pediatric Cardiology Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Gender: Male D Number: 282399 300 S Loop S Potors Blvd Pediatric Cardiology Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	• • •	Hospital(s): None	,	
Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Gender: Male 300 S. Loop S. Potors Blvd. Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	•	Pediatric Cardiology	•	•
M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Gender: Male 300 S. Loop S. Potors Blvd Gender: Blvd Gender: Male Seima (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	,	Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5}	•	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	. .	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		(559)834-1614
Gender: Male 300 S Loop S Potors Blvd Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 5:00 PM			•	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
		300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,I)	5:00 PM
300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 270515			

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)834-1614

Volume 4, 2024

300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd

Fowler, CA 93625

Spanish

Fowler Fowler Fowler Fowler Physician Language(s): Extender(s): Guerra, Cynthia Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Spanish M. (NP) Spanish LASALLE MEDICAL Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Hospital(s): Adventist Health ASSOCIATES - MADERA Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hanford, Valley Children's **Pediatric Gastroenterology** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital **General Surgery** Ahuja, Neha M.D.45 Accessibility: **Pediatric Gastroenterology** Entabi, Fateh M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Female Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahuja, Neha M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 257864 **Pediatric Orthopedics** Gender: Female ID Number: 192851 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Leba, Thu Ba M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 257864 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 Gender: Female (559)834-1614 ID Number: 186822 Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1750728358 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1881859981 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. License No: A161224 NPI: 1750728358 Fowler, CA 93625 License No: A124555 Cultural Competence License No: A161224 **Cultural Competence** (559)834-1614 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1366633554 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A121441 6:00 PM Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): 6:00 PM Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Spanish **UNITED PHYSICIANS** Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health **NETWORK** Hanford, Adventist Health Tulare Spanish Gastroenterology Reedley, Adventist Health -Hospital(s): None **Pediatric Cardiology** Selma, Valley Children's Orpiano, Christopher D.O.1 Accessibility: Heragu, Narakesari P. 45 Hospital Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) M.D.45 Gender: Female Ahuja, Neha M.D.^{4 5} **Pediatric Rheumatology** Gender: Male ID Number: 273421 Gender: Female Arce-Hernandez, Edsel ID Number: 109969 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. ID Number: 257864 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. M.D.^{4 5} Fowler, CA 93625 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 Gender: Male (559)834-1614 Fowler, CA 93625 ID Number: 134080 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1841667458 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1336259670 300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd License No: 20A18910 NPI: 1750728358 License No: C051536 Fowler, CA 93625 Cultural Competence License No: A161224 **Cultural Competence** (559)834-1614 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No NPI: 1861458002

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): None

6:00 PM

Spanish

Spanish

Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

6:00 PM

Spanish

Spanish

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -

222 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

(559)537-8341

5:00 PM

Spanish

License No: C052377

Cultural Competence

5:00 PM

Spanish

Training Completed: Yes

Office Staff Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -

		Janst	
Fowler	Fowler	Fowler	Fowler
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	NPI: 1225453467 License No: A173007	License No: A072234 Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None Pediatrics	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Ahuja, Neha M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 257864 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1750728358 License No: A161224	Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pulmonary Disease Kandaswamy, Chitradevi	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Fresno
Cultural Competence	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ADVENTIST
Training Completed: No	Alternate Name:	Urology Borkman Soott A M D 145	HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS
After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Kandaswany, Chitradevi Gender: Female ID Number: 129378	Berkman, Scott A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 079324	Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1225146293 License No: A092981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1275513665 License No: C147490 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 127593 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1598795429 License No: G087536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
NPI: 1760724975	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Vascular Surgery	Physician Language(s): Spanish
License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Rheumatology Cavalcante, Milena L. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 253589 300 S. Leon S. Peters Blvd. Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-1614	Campbell, Matthew P.	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Daniele, Teresa P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 197262 290 N. Wayte Ln.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	<u></u>		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93701	License No: G075677	NPI: 1396778189	ID Number: 212529
(877)960-3426	Cultural Competence	License No: A090873	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
NPI: 1497791693	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93701
License No: C056123	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	(559)459-7300
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1073751962
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	(866)342-6012	License No: A114382
After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(886)342-6012	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community	Spanish	(866)342-6012
Office Staff Language(s):	Regional Medical Center,	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Spanish	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hmong (Blue/Green)	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	Extender(s): Wessel, Talina	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Italian	(NP)	Accessibility:	Gujarati, Hindi
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Rasmussen, Henning	Self Reported Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Mouanoutoua, Mouatou	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Daniele, Teresa P. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	· ·	Gender: Male	Cardiovascular Surgery
Gender: Female	Gender: Male	ID Number: 068278	Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 197262	ID Number: 128482	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Male
255 N. Herwalt Dr.	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 034097
Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701	(866)342-6012	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
(559)459-7300	(559)459-7300	NPI: 1487649943	210
NPI: 1497791693	NPI: 1396778189	License No: G051673	Fresno, CA 93720
License No: C056123	License No: A090873	Cultural Competence	(559)450-7455
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1740269752
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A052432
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence
(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Italian	Hmong (Blue/Green)	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Danish, Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Gregory, Richard D. M.D. ¹⁴	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	French Hospital(s): Community
Gender: Male	Mouanoutoua, Mouatou	Community Regional	Regional Medical Center,
ID Number: 069051	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Saint Agnes Medical Center,
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Medical Center	Fresno Heart and Surgical
210	ID Number: 128482	Accessibility:	Hospital
Fresno, CA 93720	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)450-7453	Fresno, CA 93701	Rathod, Ankit D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

224 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Chiropractor	Dermatology	Sutton, Mark S. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1063447571
Chiropractor Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192291 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ² Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ² Gender: Male ID Number: 161921 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1740488238 License No: A112941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Sutton, Mark S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 016813 6181 N. Thesta St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)825-0300 NPI: 1003841248 License No: G072354 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Charmi (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Tang, Nikki D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: G034955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hawkins Jr., Joseph B. M.D. ^{4 5}
Bruce, James M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 502047 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7200 NPI: 1699859454 License No: C042011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ² 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 161921 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)266-4100 NPI: 1740488238 License No: A112941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Gender: Female ID Number: 257223 6181 N. Thesta St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)825-0300 NPI: 1740574169 License No: A147609 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Endocrinology Ginier, Paulette M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 071990 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	Gender: Male ID Number: 007013 7230 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6197 NPI: 1841296894 License No: G051019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Soto, Salome A. (NP), Flowe, Chelsea (NP), Hyatt, Sheri K. (P.A.) Gastroenterology Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ¹²⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 032299 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)608-6546 NPI: 1306893516

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno **Fresno** Fresno License No: A048570 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM (886)342-6012 Hindi, Spanish (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM French, Spanish Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Heart Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Self Reported Accessibility: and Surgical Hospital Hindi Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Extender(s): Townsend, Hospital(s): Community Spanish Physician Language(s): Nicole K. (P.A.) Regional Medical Center, Bilello, John F. M.D.⁴⁵ Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Fresno Heart and Surgical Gender: Male Davis, James W. M.D.^{4 5} Hospital(s): Community Hospital ID Number: 077254 Gender: Male Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Townsend, 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. ID Number: 503677 Accessibility: Nicole K. (P.A.), Vartanian, 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Suzanne R. (NP), (866)342-6012 Fresno, CA 93701 Romanyshyn, Talia (NP) **General Surgery** NPI: 1912017856 (877)960-3426 License No: G084890 NPI: 1194835512 Kaups, Krista L. M.D.⁴⁵ Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D.¹⁴ Cultural Competence License No: G055680 Gender: Male Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 049483 Gender: Female After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. ID Number: 206309 (866)342-6012 After Hours Phone Number: Fresno, CA 93701 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(886)342-6012 (866)342-6012 Fresno, CA 93720 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1518077460 (559)437-1000 Hospital(s): Clovis 5:00 PM License No: G080370 NPI: 1417118159 Community Hospital, Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence License No: A102787 Community Regional Community Hospital, Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** Medical Center Community Regional After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes Extender(s): Meccico, John **Medical Center** (866)342-6012 After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -R. (P.A.) Extender(s): Luong, Tran H. (559)320-4300 Self Reported Accessibility: (P.A.), Gregory, Joseph E. 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) (P.A.) Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Arabic, Estonian, French Boone, Keith B. M.D.⁴⁵ Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Extender(s): Hunter,

Ballow, Shana L. D.O.45

Gender: Female ID Number: 241496 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1275821936

License No: 20A10299

Jacqueline A. (NP)

205 E. River Park Cir. Ste 460 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1265495139 License No: G068568

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

ID Number: 077898

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Higa, Kelvin D. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 007282 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste

460

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1356304224 License No: G053771

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Klar, Amarita S. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 279677 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste

460

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

226 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1447546205	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A156696	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM	Hindi, Spanish
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hindi, Spanish	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
5:00 PM	Cantonese, Spanish	Hindi	Community Hospital,
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): Fresno Heart	Community Regional
Hindi, Spanish	Regional Medical Center	and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Sue, Lawrence P. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hindi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 154057	ID Number: 181712
Knoell, Oliver R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
Gender: Male	ID Number: 228343	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701
ID Number: 292747	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012
205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1770757734	NPI: 1538279765
460	(866)342-6012	License No: A093743	License No: G080892
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1851529564	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(559)261-4500	License No: A143241	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1982100020	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A187032	Training Completed: Yes	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish	Swartz, Daniel E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Morris, Erica L. (P.A.)	ID Number: 091813
Hindi	Extender(s): Nelson, Scott A.	,	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Hospital(s): Clovis	(P.A.), Tyler-Richards,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	210
Community Hospital,	Renita L. (P.A.)	,	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	Shaheen, Osama M.D. ⁴	(559)450-2274 NPI: 1831134899
Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: 292526	License No: A076339
Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Ma, Pearl K. M.D. ^{4 5}	205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	460	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 190108	ID Number: 279689	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	(559)261-4500	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93701	460	NPI: 1487166039	Office Staff Language(s):
(866)342-6012	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A182727	Spanish
NPI: 1205951704	(559)261-4500	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
License No: A096221	NPI: 1073815767	Training Completed: No	French
Cultural Competence	License No: A118162	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		1 /./
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Community Hospital, Saint

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

_			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
Hospital	Community Hospital,	Spanish	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00
Extender(s): Hood, Lisa W.	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	PM
(NP)	Medical Center	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Infectious Disease	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hindi
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Nassar, Naiel N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Takeda, Nicole K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Gender: Male	Medical Center
Gender: Female	ID Number: 188221	ID Number: 034085	Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
ID Number: 285699	290 N. Wayte Ln.	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Male
205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 160824
460	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1912160896	NPI: 1699743617	Fresno, CA 93701
(559)261-4500	License No: A103374	License No: A049334	(877)960-3426
NPI: 1831582253	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1669685251
License No: A157327	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A096047
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
5:00 PM	5:30 PM	5:00 PM	(886)342-6012
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hindi, Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi	Spanish	Arabic	Spanish
Hospital(s): Fresno Heart	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
and Surgical Hospital	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Cantonese, German, Hindi,
Wei, Yinan M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Punjabi, Spanish
Gender: Female	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Nephrology	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 291975	Gender: Male	Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D. ⁴	Community Hospital,
205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	ID Number: 010067	5	Community Regional
460	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 155327	Medical Center, Fresno
(559)261-4500	(866)342-6012	1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Heart and Surgical Hospital
NPI: 1154703130	NPI: 1497780985	106	Accessibility:
License No: A187616	License No: G013591	Fresno, CA 93720	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(559)746-9605	Dhindsa, Harpreet S. M.D. ¹
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Email:duane@southvalleyva	4 5
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	scular.com	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	(866)342-6012	NPI: 1477761963	ID Number: 078519
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A102877	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Hindi, Spanish	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93701
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	(866)342-6012
Hindi	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1801864020
	•	(559)625-4118	License No: A064349

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

228 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 530827	ID Number: 010013	Fresno Heart and Surgical
Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln.	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Hospital
After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701	Accessibility:
(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1467420679	NPI: 1487623427	Su, Steve W. M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	License No: A044916	License No: G029011	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 016726
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93701
Cantonese, Hindi, Punjabi,	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012	(866)342-6012
Spanish, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1033187133
Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	License No: G034109
Community Hospital,	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Community Regional	Spanish	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish
Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ¹⁴⁵			Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male	Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹	Singh, Jasjit M.D. ^{4 5}	Mandarin, Portuguese,
ID Number: 141883		Gender: Male	Spanish
290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Male	ID Number: 169665	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	ID Number: 142552	290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701	Community Hospital, Community Regional
NPI: 1487672192	290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701	(866)342-6012	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
License No: A100412	(866)342-6012	NPI: 1366744021	Medical Center Medical Center
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1184771974	License No: A116114	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	License No: A099715	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Neurology
(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	(866)342-6012	Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	ID Number: 292620 2823 Fresno St.
Spanish	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	(559)459-6000
Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1396208443
Norwegian, Punjabi,	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	License No: A177079
Spanish, Urdu	Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Medical Center, Kaweah	11:59 PM
Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Levy, Steven B. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1497145916	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A050260	5:00 PM
Khazanehdari, Shahab	Kuybu, Okkes M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Gender: Male	ID Number: 291735	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 287431	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301	5:00 PM	Hmong (White)
7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93701	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)459-5660	Spanish Physician Language(s): Urdu	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)227-7463	NPI: 1336502707	Physician Language(s): Urdu Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1790172179	License No: A185015	. , ,	El-Zuway, Salem M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A170719	Cultural Competence	Stecker, Mark M. M.D. ¹²⁵	Gender: Female
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	ID Number: 279260
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 228459	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701 (559)451-3687
Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-5721	NPI: 1912414707
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1740238856	License No: C175351
Physician Language(s):	· ·	License No: G144358	Cultural Competence
Hmong (White)	Lakhani, Abdullah H. M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 048249	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	(886)634-2601	Hospital(s): Clovis
Kuybu, Okkes M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,
Gender: Male	(559)227-7463	5:00 PM	Community Regional
ID Number: 291735	NPI: 1497145916	Office Staff Language(s):	Medical Center
7257 N. Fresno St.	License No: A050260	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)227-7463	Training Completed: No	Spanish	El-Zuway, Salem M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1336502707	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
License No: A185015	5:00 PM	Accessibility:	ID Number: 279260
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.
Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Neurosurgery	Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Urdu	Deis, Nathan P. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)227-7463
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	NPI: 1912414707
Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 222130	License No: C175351
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s): Hmong (White)	Lakhani, Abdullah H. M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Hospital(s): Clovis	-	(559)227-7463	5:00 PM
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male ID Number: 048249	NPI: 1063884757	Office Staff Language(s):
Community Regional	2335 E. Kashian Ln.	License No: A139370 Cultural Competence	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
	(559)451-3687	Training Completed. 163	Hmong (White)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

230 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Anwarzai, Abdella (P.A.), Clawges, Amy (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) MacDonald, Robert L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 256260 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)227-7463	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-5000 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	Gender: Male ID Number: 193586 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 Website: www.emcfresno.com NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male ID Number: 157705 215 N Fresno St Ste 490 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-6114 NPI: 1558579144 License No: A107428 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1053476887 License No: A152971	(NP) Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	5	Office Staff Language(s):	Orthopedic Surgery
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Kapoor, Monika B. (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ophthalmology	NPI: 1588860829 License No: A119629 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery Julian III, Robert S. DDS ^{1 4} 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 076218 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4101 NPI: 1427119791	Ayoub, Mark M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235601 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1689961310 License No: A150352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish
Bertolucci, George A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: George, Bertolucci Gender: Male ID Number: 068177 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1447267505 License No: G060951	After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-5000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: A063994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Woo, Brian M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kollmorgen, Robert C. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235629 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(866)342-6012 NPI: 1760621759 License No: 20A11856 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lindvall, Eric M. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 086802 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1124025325 License No: 20A07718 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	License No: A103597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Refaat, Motasem I. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235648 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1780976902 License No: A122720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012	NPI: 1730228768 License No: A140151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Woolwine, Spencer J. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 285501 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1649665092 License No: A146545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Malkar, Manish B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 271723 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-2327 NPI: 1124249073 License No: C171020 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pediatric Cardiology	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martirosian, Armen K. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 146928 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-7300 NPI: 1114087046	Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Wiemann, John M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 250069 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1609220268 License No: A154108 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Pediatric Endocrinology Ching, John S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 168108 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1770720799 License No: A092055 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

232 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno **Fresno Fresno Fresno** Physician Language(s): Self Reported Accessibility: **Pediatrics** (559)459-2327 Mandarin, Spanish NPI: 1043697113 Limited(R) Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela Hospital(s): None License No: A151555 **Pediatric Pulmonary** N. M.D.^{4 5} Cultural Competence **Pediatric Gastroenterology** Gender: Female Do, Paul C. M.D.⁴⁵ Training Completed: No ID Number: 089143 Haight, Michael A. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -3748 E. Shields Ave. ID Number: 192354 Gender: Male 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93726 ID Number: 046623 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Hospital(s): Clovis (866)707-6664 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, NPI: 1295837177 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 Community Regional License No: A035880 (559)459-2327 NPI: 1942326269 Medical Center Cultural Competence NPI: 1558372185 License No: A107442 **Pediatric Neurology** Training Completed: Yes License No: G053221 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: Liang, Shannon M.D.⁴⁵ **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes (559)224-7272 Training Completed: Yes Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM ID Number: 221996 4:00 PM 5:00 PM 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93701 Spanish Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish (559)459-2327 Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis NPI: 1477840734 Spanish Spanish Community Hospital, License No: A141133 Hospital(s): Clovis Hospital(s): None Community Regional Cultural Competence Community Hospital, Extender(s): Garcia, Maria Medical Center, Valley Community Regional Training Completed: No A. (NP) Children's Hospital Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Medical Center** Certification(s): CHDP 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Quan, Richard M.D.^{4 5} Accessibility: Limited(IB) Limited(R) Hospital(s): Community Gender: Male **Physical Medicine Rehab** Regional Medical Center ID Number: 093833 Moua, John M.D.⁴⁵ Nguyen, Diem N. M.D.⁴⁵ 215 N. Fresno St. Gender: Male Otchere. Justice M.D.^{4 5} Fresno, CA 93701 Gender: Female ID Number: 187583 Gender: Male (559)459-2327 ID Number: 283113 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 ID Number: 244530 NPI: 1861477168 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93701 6079 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 License No: G049344 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-2327 Fresno, CA 93710 **Cultural Competence** (559)459-2327 NPI: 1154502573 (559)538-3145 Training Completed: No NPI: 1104323146 License No: A101940 Email:JOTCHERE@JPSPIN Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A179057 **Cultural Competence** E.ORG 5:00 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1073957932 Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A136211 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM **Cultural Competence Pediatric Nephrology** 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Black, Elizabeth A. M.D.⁴⁵ Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White) After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Female Spanish Hospital(s): None (682)433-9287 ID Number: 275418 Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

215 N Fresno St Ste 370

Fresno, CA 93701

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

4:30 PM

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A128863
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(866)342-6012	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Plastic Surgery	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Sian, Kenty U. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	Arabic	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	(866)342-6012
ID Number: 097440	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
1855 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Community Regional Medical Center	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
(559)797-0501	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Email:KENTYSIAN@YAHO	,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Arabic
O.COM	Purtz, Harvey J. DPM ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ¹²⁵	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1407882004	ID Number: 073439	Gender: Female	Accessibility:
License No: A075906	1101 N. Cherry St.	ID Number: 071298	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93724	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D. ¹
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)686-9097	Fresno, CA 93701	25
(559)797-0501	NPI: 1356312813	(559)608-6546	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: E003278	NPI: 1366461816	ID Number: 212530
4:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: G084862	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93701
Spanish, Tagalog	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	(559)608-6546
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1801050331
Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog	Physician Language(s):	(559)459-5721 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A135467
Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish Hospital(s): Community	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Community Hospital,	Regional Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Community Regional Medical Center	Adventist Health Reedley	Spanish	(866)342-6012
Self Reported Accessibility:	Pulmonary Disease	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Limited(P,IB,R,E)		Spanish	5:00 PM
Podiatry	Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 2 5} Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
	ID Number: 160761	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Kruger, Frederick J. DPM ⁴	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
•	Fresno, CA 93701	Medical Center	French, Hindi, Kannada
Gender: Male ID Number: 009337	(559)459-5721	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
	NPI: 1992840490	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:
	License No: A111780		• • • • •
	Cultural Competence	-	•
Email:KRUGERSTAFF@YA	• •		
HOO.COM			
NPI: 1417954447	` ,	•	•
License No: E002782		•	•
Cultural Competence	J.UU FIVI	NPI: 1942437819	NPI: 1295927911
HOO.COM NPI: 1417954447 License No: E002782	License No: A111780	Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D. ¹² 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 235360 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)608-6546	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Jain, Vipul V. M.D. ^{1 2 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 151922 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-5721

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

234 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

	<u> </u>	ialist	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A088214	Email:TMORENO@USCMC.		License No: A102696
Cultural Competence	COM	(559)500-3000	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1316901663	Email:VALERIE@WATROU	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A069760	SMD.COM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1841246568	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	License No: G055060	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Mandarin
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)437-1000	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM -	Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	5:30 PM	6:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00	Gender: Male
Hindi, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	PM	ID Number: 281044
Hospital(s): None	Hindi, Punjabi	Office Staff Language(s):	6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93710
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	District Hospital, Saint Agnes	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	(559)603-7700
Van Gundy, Karl P. M.D. ¹²	Medical Center	Spanish	NPI: 1588185482
5	Liu, Li M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): None	License No: A176478
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 017597	ID Number: 099747	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Training Completed: No
290 N. Wayte Ln.	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Urology	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720	Chan, Andrea A. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM
(866)342-6012	(877)866-0914	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1073532529	Email:TMORENO@USCMC.	ID Number: 191407	Jacobson, Michael C.
License No: A042584	COM	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301	M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1619946753	Fresno, CA 93701	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A079806	(559)459-5660	ID Number: 211016
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1154681906	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301
(866)342-6012	Training Completed: No	License No: A120129	Fresno, CA 93701
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	(559)459-5660
5:00 PM	(559)437-1000	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1497736177
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	License No: A097915
Spanish	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No
Spanish	Mandarin, Spanish	Extender(s): Klepac, William	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Emanuel	D. (NP)	5:00 PM
Accessibility:	Medical Center, Kaweah	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Delta District Hospital, Saint	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Hospital,
Radiation Oncology	Agnes Medical Center	Chi, Andrew A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Community Regional
Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Rheumatology	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Fresno
Gender: Female	Watrous, Daniel A. M.D. ¹⁴	ID Number: 276856	Heart and Surgical Hospital,
ID Number: 131248	5	6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Fresno Surgical Hospital
7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93710	Extender(s): Caminata,
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 035639	(559)603-7700	Timothy S. (FNP), Kurtz,
(077)000 4044	0007 N F 01 01 404	NDI 4050547054	Steven (P.A.)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 101

NPI: 1952517054

(877)866-1914

Steven (P.A.)

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)438-2777	Campbell, Matthew P.	NPI: 1215047659
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1790780658	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: G079576
Minor, Thomas X. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: G042718	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 079476	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 136272	Training Completed: Yes	1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	106	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93710	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):
(559)603-7700	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)625-4118	Mandarin, Spanish
NPI: 1356411649	Spanish	NPI: 1083735070	Hospital(s): Community
License No: A078051	Physician Language(s):	License No: A072234	Regional Medical Center
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Cultural Competence	O'Banion, Leigh Ann D.
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community	Training Completed: Yes	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center,	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Saint Agnes Medical Center,	(559)746-9605	ID Number: 245961
Physician Language(s):	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
Spanish	Hospital, Fresno Surgical	8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 9:00	Fresno, CA 93701
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hospital	AM - 5:00 PM	(559)320-0531
Hospital	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1194023259
Extender(s): Khara,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	License No: A118964
Gagandeep K. (NP), Kane,	Vascular Surgery	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
James (NP)	Araim, Omar A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell	Training Completed: No
Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D. ¹	Gender: Male	R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	After Hours Phone Number:
4 5	ID Number: 141041	Gender: Male	(866)342-6012
Gender: Male	1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 194367	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 146944	106	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	5:00 PM
6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93710	(559)625-4118	(866)342-6012	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)603-7700	NPI: 1548474570	NPI: 1558522094	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1467426478	License No: A097867	License No: A102660 Cultural Competence	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A074920	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 016509
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	255 N. Herwalt Dr.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)746-9605	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93701
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center	(866)342-6012
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1962512319
Spanish	PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: G033214
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	· ·	Cultural Competence
Rainwater, Harold G. M.D. ⁴	Arabic	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: Yes
5	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male	Tulare	ID Number: 088788	(866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 013733	Extender(s): Gilliam,	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	5:00 PM
6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Frederick D. (P.A.)	Fresno, CA 93720 (550)431-6226	J.UU F IVI

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93710

236 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)431-6226

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1154492569	NPI: 1962429753	ID Number: 038353
Spanish	License No: 20A10902	License No: C039752	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	203
Extender(s): Baber, Robert	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720
R. (P.A.)	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)439-6808
CENTRAL VALLEY	(559)439-6808	(559)449-9100	NPI: 1548257991
MEDICAL PROVIDERS	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G012044
Allergy/Immunology	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Alternate Name: Baz, Malik	Spanish	Hindi	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
N	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Community Hospital,	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 501005	Hospital(s): None	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish Physician Language(a):
7471 N. Fresno St.	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Fresno, CA 93720		Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)436-4500	Bennett Jr, Robert L. M.D. ⁴		Community Hospital,
Website:	_	John, Thampi K. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Community Regional
www.bazallergy.com	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Medical Center
NPI: 1114923307	ID Number: 530040	ID Number: 076223	Accessibility:
License No: A035393	1105 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 203	30 E. River Park Pl. West	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Ste 330 Fresno, CA 93720	Rathi, Shradha M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: Yes	(559)450-2630 NPI: 1538189501	(559)434-6232	Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: A046086	NPI: 1043244122	ID Number: 159087
6:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: A052031	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	203
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)319-8290
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)434-6232	NPI: 1720129497
Hospital(s): Community	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	
Regional Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Spanish	PM	Training Completed: Yes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Cardiology/Cardiovascular	Medical Center	Hindi, Malayalam, Spanish	(559)439-6808
Disease	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM
5	Chann, Harcharn S. M.D. ¹⁴	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	5	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish
ID Number: 220484	Gender: Male	Medical Center	Physician Language(s):
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 502634	Accessibility:	Hindi, Spanish
203	6089 N. First St. Ste 102	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93710	Plenys, Rimvydas M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:
(559)439-6808	(559)449-9100	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
	•		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 089754	Medical Center, John C	Spanish	Spanish
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fremont Healthcare District,	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
203	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Spanish	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93720	Srivatsa, Sanjay S. M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): None
(559)439-6808	5	Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1780671131	Gender: Male	Community Regional	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
License No: A056272	ID Number: 127218	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Critical Care Medicine
Cultural Competence	7206 N. Milburn Ave. Ste	Medical Center	Goebel, Paul J. M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: Yes	105	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93722	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 076896
(559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)224-5003	Chiropractor	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
5:00 PM	NPI: 1588603369	Armas, Matthew W. D.C. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: C051208	Gender: Male	(559)450-5672
Spanish	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 102891	NPI: 1851398150
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	6592 N. First St.	License No: G047869
Hindi, Punjabi	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93710	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)224-5003	(559)435-3331	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1245301969	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	5:00 PM	License No: DC24272	5:00 PM
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital, Saint
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hindi, Punjabi	Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu 8:00	Agnes Medical Center
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Community	AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Fri 7:30	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Regional Medical Center,	AM - 12:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Sandhu, Surinder S. M.D. ¹	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	Roper, John A. M.D. ^{4 5}
4 5	Accessibility:	Spanish	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 079951
ID Number: 110441	Telles, John G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Colon & Rectal Surgery	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 103	Gender: Male	Bruce, James M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 541032	Gender: Male	(559)450-5672
(559)324-0111	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 502047	NPI: 1750389334
NPI: 1669497137	203	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: G068242
License No: A072592	Fresno, CA 93720	210	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	(559)319-8280	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1891782256	(559)450-7200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	License No: G035213	NPI: 1699859454	
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: C042011	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Punjabi	:g : :p. : : : : : : : : : : : : : :	Training Completed: Yes	i iospitai(s). Mone

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Punjabi

238 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gastroenterology	Hospital(s): None Dhillon, Ujagger S. M.D. ^{1 4} ₅	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)457-7200 NPI: 1396859393	
Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264840 7121 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1710255591	Gender: Male ID Number: 031623 7405 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1518054808 License No: A036464	4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)	License No: A061120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	
License No: A133960	Cultural Competence	General Surgery	Physician Language(s):	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Mittal, Vivek M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 200435 2475 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4013	Anderson, Casandra M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 265777 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1083773170 License No: A095564 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Chapa, Lisa (FNP), Bains, Kanwaldip (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Martin, Russell R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 202735 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2274	
Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 061020 7121 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1831291863 License No: A045051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	NPI: 1396888277 License No: A125783 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Win, Min S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192576 6700 N. First St. Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1316079619 License No: A092873	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Harris, Abdul K. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: HARRIS, ABDUL Gender: Male ID Number: 089203 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1770741217 License No: A108122 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Narahari, Praneetha R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 570593	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

210

Russian, Spanish, Urdu

ID Number: 570593

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hematology	ID Number: 094643	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7200 NPI: 1740253228 License No: A066871 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Sivilay, Johnathan C. (P.A.)	Hematology Pascuzzo, Joseph M. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 127130 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1538244314 License No: 20A08935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 094643 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)447-4949 NPI: 1326087917 License No: 20A08136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Tadi, Marissa J. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Swartz, Daniel E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hiv/Aids Arakere, Pushpalatha V.	5:00 PM Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male ID Number: 091813 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2274 NPI: 1831134899 License No: A076339 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Hood, Lisa W. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Hematology/Oncology Hackett, Leonard T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035241 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1669466868 License No: G052529 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hager, Steven J. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Gender: Female ID Number: 164846 7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-4987 NPI: 1154380343 License No: A088072 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)323-4987 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nephrology Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 155327 1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)746-9605 NPI: 1477761963 License No: A102877 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)625-4118

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

240 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Ophthalmology	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	5:00 PM	Bertolucci, George A.	Spanish
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Alternate Name: George,	Spanish
Hindi	Physician Language(s):	Bertolucci	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Male	Hospital
Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 068177	Self Reported Accessibility:
Neurology	Community Hospital, Community Regional	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Mehdi, Abbas M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	401	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Gender: Male	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93720	Alternate Name: FOGG,
ID Number: 098935	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)449-5010	STEVEN
7585 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 102	Extender(s): Mebratu,	NPI: 1447267505	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura	License No: G060951	ID Number: 065857 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
(661)863-2341	(NP)	Cultural Competence	401
NPI: 1356348387	Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93720
License No: A066769	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)449-5010	(559)486-5000
Cultural Competence	Gupta, Sachin M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website:
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 161916	Office Staff Language(s):	COM
(559)243-1232	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Spanish	NPI: 1982666871
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	License No: G074705
5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM	(559)326-1222	Spanish	Cultural Competence
	NPI: 1144343005	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: A111493	Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	(559)449-5010
Spanish, Urdu	Training Completed: No	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Alternate Name: FOGG,	5:00 PM
Extender(s): Warner,	5:00 PM	STEVEN	Office Staff Language(s):
Thomas A. (P.A.)	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Spanish
Oncology	Spanish	ID Number: 065857	Physician Language(s):
	Physician Language(s):	3830 N. First St.	Spanish
Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93726	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Community	(559)226-3970	Hospital Accessibility:
ID Number: 167758	Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Website:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Fresno Heart and Surgical	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	,
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital	COM	Kim, Vivian Y. M.D. ¹²⁵
(559)326-1222	Extender(s): Juliusson,	NPI: 1982666871	Gender: Female
NPI: 1700047180	Susan (NP)	License No: G074705	ID Number: 071427
License No: 20A11638	Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	7145 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	108 Frosno CA 93720
Training Completed: Yes		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Training Completed: Yes

(559)702-1212

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1669560041	Self Reported Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)449-5010
License No: A065668	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)486-5000	NPI: 1831151612
Cultural Competence	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	License No: A077177
Training Completed: Yes	5	5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
(559)702-1212	Richard	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Spanish	(559)449-5010
5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 5:00	ID Number: 011356	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
PM Thu - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Spanish	5:00 PM
PM	301	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Spanish	(559)486-5000	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1992724991	Medical Center, Valley	Spanish
French, Korean, Spanish	License No: G045563	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Community	Cultural Competence	Agnes Medical Center,	Accessibility:
Regional Medical Center,	Training Completed: No	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Remington, Rodney C.	Sakauye, Carolyn M. M.D. ¹
Maxwell, William A. M.D. ^{1 2}	5:00 PM	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	4 5
5	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Gender: Male	Spanish	ID Number: 097348	ID Number: 014810
ID Number: 059631	Physician Language(s):	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Spanish	301	301
201	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital,	(559)449-5010	(559)486-5000
(559)449-5050	Community Regional	NPI: 1831151612	NPI: 1821017823
NPI: 1205898681	Medical Center, Valley	License No: A077177	License No: G045200
License No: G035175	Children's Hospital, Saint	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Agnes Medical Center,	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)486-5000
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	5	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Spanish	Alternate Name: Daniel,	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Prescott	Spanish	Spanish
Spanish	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 185118	Hospital	Spanish
Community Hospital,	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301	Remington, Rodney C.	Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93720	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Community Hospital,
Medical Center, Valley	(559)486-5000	Gender: Male	Community Regional
Children's Hospital, Saint	NPI: 1588860829	ID Number: 097348	Medical Center, Valley
Agnes Medical Center,	License No: A119629	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Children's Hospital, Saint
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Cultural Competence	401	Agnes Medical Center,
l la amital	Sandrai Sompotorioo		Farance Heart and Ormalast

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

Hospital

242 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno, CA 93720

Fresno Heart and Surgical

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Hospital, Fresno Surgical Thinda, Sumeer M.D.¹⁴⁵ **Physical Medicine Rehab** Physician Language(s): Hospital Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Sidhu, Jaipal S. M.D.¹²⁵ ID Number: 193586 Hospital(s): Clovis Teasley, Laura A. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male Community Hospital, Saint 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Gender: Female ID Number: 213584 301 Agnes Medical Center. ID Number: 132995 7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste Fresno Heart and Surgical Fresno, CA 93720 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 103 Hospital (559)449-5010 301 Fresno, CA 93720 Self Reported Accessibility: NPI: 1568784098 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)765-4868 License No: A125632 Limited(P,R,E) (559)486-5000 NPI: 1689752305 Cultural Competence Pyreddy, Lovrdu P. M.D.²⁵ NPI: 1154312635 License No: A072117 Training Completed: Yes License No: A089517 Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 134083 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -101 (559)765-4868 Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93720 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -Spanish Office Staff Language(s): (559)431-9753 4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30 Physician Language(s): Spanish NPI: 1952334583 PM Punjabi Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): License No: A094932 Hospital(s): Saint Agnes French, Spanish **Cultural Competence** Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Medical Center Hospital(s): None Training Completed: Yes Urdu Otolaryngology Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hospital(s): Clovis Thai, Pearl T. O.D.⁴⁵ 5:00 PM Community Hospital, Good Gender: Female Singh, Jagdev M.D.⁴⁵ Office Staff Language(s): Samaritan Hospital, Saint ID Number: 240694 Gender: Male Agnes Medical Center Spanish 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste ID Number: 060982 Physician Language(s): 401 **Pulmonary Disease** 6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 102 Telugu Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93710 Gill, Kuldeep S. M.D.²⁵ Hospital(s): Clovis (559)449-5010 (559)435-5576 Gender: Male Community Hospital, Saint NPI: 1295288272 NPI: 1699887513 ID Number: 102343 Agnes Medical Center, License No: OPT33505 License No: A036782 1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Fresno Surgical Hospital **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** 101 Self Reported Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: Yes Fresno, CA 93720 Limited(P,R,E) After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-9753 (559)449-5010 Rashidian, Ali M.D.²⁵ (559)435-5576 NPI: 1184623969 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -License No: A082057 5:00 PM ID Number: 169891 5:30 PM **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): 1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Spanish 101 Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu After Hours Phone Number: Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93720 Hospital(s): Community (559)431-9753 Spanish (559)353-1699 Regional Medical Center, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hospital(s): Community Valley Children's Hospital, NPI: 1740590298 5:00 PM Regional Medical Center License No: A114143 Saint Agnes Medical Center Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-9754 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Extender(s): Randhawa, Harmanjit (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Wessel, Talina (NP)	Vascular Surgery Prentice, Anne M.D. ¹²⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 086752 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (550)421,6326
Radiation Oncology Batth, Sukhjeet S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Thoracic Surgery Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	(559)431-6226 NPI: 1902877236 License No: A060257
Gender: Male ID Number: 240500	Gender: Male ID Number: 034097	Urology	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1821320011 License No: A126928 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7455 NPI: 1740269752 License No: A052432 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Ambati, Narayana S. M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 500302 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1174528178 License No: C041681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish	After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS- FRESNO COUNTY Allergy/Immunology Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Monson, Jedidiah M. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 075916 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)447-4949 NPI: 1669455390 License No: G083275 Cultural Competence	Gregory, Richard D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 069051 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7453 NPI: 1942289962 License No: G075677 Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1114923307

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

Training Completed: Yes

244 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1114923307

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A035393	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Cultural Competence	(559)450-2630	Training Completed: Yes	(559)439-6808
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1538189501	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: A046086	(559)434-6232	5:00 PM
6:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Spanish
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	PM	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Spanish
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Malayalam, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Community	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,
Regional Medical Center	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Community Regional
Accessibility:	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Scripps
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None	Plenys, Rimvydas M.D. ^{4 5}	Green Hospital, Scripps
Cardiology/Cardiovascular	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Memorial Hospital - La Jolla,
Disease	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 038353	Saint Agnes Medical Center,
Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O. ⁴	Chann, Harcharn S. M.D. ^{1 4}	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno Heart and Surgical
5	5	203	Hospital
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:
ID Number: 220484	ID Number: 502634	(559)439-6808	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	6089 N. First St. Ste 102	NPI: 1548257991	Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D. ⁴
203	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: G012044	5
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)449-9100	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
(559)439-6808	NPI: 1962429753	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 089754
NPI: 1154492569	License No: C039752	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
License No: 20A10902	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	203
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	(559)439-6808
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)449-9100	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1780671131
(559)439-6808	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	License No: A056272
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	After Hours Phone Number:
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Rathi, Shradha M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)439-6808
Physician Language(s):	John, Thampi K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Male	ID Number: 159087	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 076223	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Office Staff Language(s):
Accessibility:	30 E. River Park Pl. West	203	Spanish Dhysisian Language(s):
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Ste 330	Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi
Bennett Jr, Robert L. M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)319-8290	
5	(559)434-6232	NPI: 1720129497	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Gender: Male	NPI: 1043244122	License No: A108609	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
ID NI I 500040	Licansa No. A052031	CHITICAL COMPATANCA	1,\\ ,\ ,\ ,\

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

License No: A052031

ID Number: 530040

1105 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 203

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Sandhu, Surinder S. M.D. ¹	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: DC32058	License No: G047869
4 5	203	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 110441	(559)319-8280	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 103	NPI: 1891782256	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G035213	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)324-0111	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Community Hospital, Saint
NPI: 1669497137	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Agnes Medical Center
License No: A072592	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Roper, John A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Colon & Rectal Surgery	ID Number: 079951
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Bruce, James M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Punjabi	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	ID Number: 502047	(559)450-5672
Srivatsa, Sanjay S. M.D. ^{1 4}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1750389334
5	Chiropractor	210	License No: G068242
Gender: Male	Armas, Matthew W. D.C. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 127218	Gender: Male	(559)450-7200	Training Completed: No
7206 N. Milburn Ave. Ste	ID Number: 102891	NPI: 1699859454	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
105	6592 N. First St.	License No: C042011	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93722	Fresno, CA 93710	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
(559)224-5003	(559)435-3331	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
NPI: 1588603369	NPI: 1245301969	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: C051208	License No: DC24272	5:00 PM	Community Hospital
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu 8:00	Physician Language(s):	Endocrinology
(559)224-5003	AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Fri 7:30	Spanish	Chaychi, Leila M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	AM - 12:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Regional Medical Center,	ID Number: 212297
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Saint Agnes Medical Center	7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	103
Physician Language(s):	Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93720
Hindi, Punjabi	Gender: Male	Critical Care Medicine	(559)216-0407
Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	ID Number: 192291	Goebel, Paul J. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1558535203
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	2505 Merced St.	Gender: Male	License No: A127054
	Fresno, CA 93721	ID Number: 076896	Cultural Competence
Telles, John G. M.D. ^{4 5}	(866)707-6664	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	Email:contact@omnifamilyh	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 541032	ealth.org	(559)450-5672	5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1790031979

246 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1851398150

	_		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Physician Language(s): Italian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Morton, Colby (FNP)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Russian, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,E) General Surgery Anderson, Casandra M.D. ¹
Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Khanna, Panchali M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 202961 1243 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)554-9442 NPI: 1477676286 License No: A112116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1710255591 License No: A133960 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis	Dhillon, Ujagger S. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 031623 7405 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1518054808 License No: A036464 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Win Min S. M.D. 145	Gender: Female ID Number: 265777 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1083773170 License No: A095564 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Family Nurse Practitioner	Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	Win, Min S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192576	Harris, Abdul K. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: HARRIS,
Ruskell, Lauren M. FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 219402 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1932576584 License No: NP02969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 061020 7121 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1831291863 License No: A045051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	6700 N. First St. Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1316079619 License No: A092873 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Physician Language(s): Spanish	ABDUL Gender: Male ID Number: 089203 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)457-7200 NPI: 1396859393 License No: A061120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

PM

Spanish

Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Chapa, Lisa (FNP), Bains, Kanwaldip (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Johnson, Dawn M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 296267 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1629155692 License No: C186793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martin, Russell R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 202735 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2274	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Narahari, Praneetha R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 570593 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7200 NPI: 1740253228 License No: A066871 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Sivilay, Johnathan C. (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Swartz, Daniel E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 091813 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Hood, Lisa W. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Gynecologic Oncology Wu, Eijean M.D. 145 Gender: Female ID Number: 204859 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)447-4949 NPI: 1396024600 License No: A117540 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): California Hospital Medical Center, PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital, Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center Extender(s): Ruskell, Lauren M. (FNP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1538244314 License No: 20A08935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hematology/Oncology Hackett, Leonard T. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 035241 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1669466868 License No: G052529
NPI: 1770741217	(559)450-2274	Hematology	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: A108122	NPI: 1831134899	Pascuzzo, Joseph M. D.O. ⁴	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	License No: A076339 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male ID Number: 127130 7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

248 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hindi	Mandarin, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hager, Steven J. D.O. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): None	Orita, Kevin W. M.D. ⁴
Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Extender(s): Adangai,	Gender: Male
ID Number: 094643	Community Regional	Justina (NP)	ID Number: 289683
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	102
(559)447-4949	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gowda, Akshatha G. M.D. ²	Fresno, CA 93720
NPI: 1326087917	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5	(559)221-7500
License No: 20A08136	· ·	Gender: Female	NPI: 1073076139
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Reddy, Manthani P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	ID Number: 212518 7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	License No: A178002
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 034098	105	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 108	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)450-4463	4:30 PM
Spanish	(559)326-7393	NPI: 1639333164	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1073523916	License No: A135632	Hindi, Spanish
Spanish	License No: A049497	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Hindi
Medical Center Extender(s): Tadi, Marissa J.	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hindi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,
(NP)	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Saint Agnes Medical Center
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Kannada	Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hindi	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Limited(EB,IB,R,E)
Hiv/Aids	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Medical Center	Patel, Surendra M. M.D. ⁴
Arakere, Pushpalatha V.	Medical Center	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
M.D. ²⁵	Internal Medicine	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 097744
Gender: Female	Chien, Henry M.D. ⁴	Mohammadian, Shahab	5680 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
ID Number: 164846	Gender: Male	M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710
7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101	ID Number: 268336	Gender: Male ID Number: 286436	(559)440-1110 NPI: 1346203973
Fresno, CA 93720	4646 N. First St.	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	License No: A050956
(559)323-4987 NPI: 1154380343	Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664	105	Cultural Competence
License No: A088072	Email:contact@omnifamilyh	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	ealth.org	(559)450-4463	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1922530864	NPI: 1851554208	(559)440-1110
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A169395	License No: A115541	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
(559)323-4987	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	12:00 PM 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Gujarati, Hindi Hospital(s): None
PM Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Accessibility:
Hmong (Blue/Green)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
(2.00, 0.001)			•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Zemede, Markos H. M.D. ³	7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	ID Number: 155327	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 051095	(559)438-1111	106	Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ^{1 4 5}
1221 E. Spruce Ave.	NPI: 1508872425	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A045484	(559)746-9605	ID Number: 282921
(559)450-5777	Cultural Competence	Email:duane@southvalleyva	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
NPI: 1033105598	Training Completed: No	scular.com	201
License No: G080246	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1477761963	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	License No: A102877	(559)228-6600
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053838987
After Hours Phone Number:	Hindi, Punjabi	Training Completed: No	License No: A170300
(559)450-5777	Hospital(s): Clovis	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	(559)625-4118	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Community	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	5:00 PM
Regional Medical Center,	Medical Center, Fresno	PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Stanford Health Care, Saint	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Agnes Medical Center	Accessibility:	Hindi	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None	Hmong (Blue/Green)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Maternal & Fetal Medicine	Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Interventional Cardiology	Helm, Douglas A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male	Hanford, Community
Joshi, Bipin K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	ID Number: 141883	Regional Medical Center,
Gender: Male	ID Number: 035362	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Adventist Health Reedley,
ID Number: 047714	2273 E. Beechwood Ave.	201	Kaweah Delta District
7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital, Adventist Health -
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)268-8307	(559)228-6600	Selma, Adventist Health
(559)438-1111	NPI: 1649270653	NPI: 1487672192	Tulare
NPI: 1336162486	License No: G050409	License No: A100412	Accessibility:
License No: A044090	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Neurology
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Mehdi, Abbas M.D. ^{4 5}
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)268-8307	(559)228-6600	Gender: Male
(559)438-1111	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 098935
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4:00 PM	5:00 PM	7585 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 102
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	(661)863-2341
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1356348387
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	License No: A066769
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Norwegian, Punjabi,	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Nephrology	Spanish, Urdu	Training Completed: Yes
Sandhu, Lakhjit S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Female	Agrawai, Oluaniai ilia ivi.D.	Extender(s): Tran, Denise	(559)243-1232

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Gender: Female

ID Number: 071954

250 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(NP)

(559)243-1232

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:30	7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Alternate Name: George, Bertolucci	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	
PM	(559)326-1222	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1144343005	ID Number: 068177	5:00 PM	
Spanish	License No: A111493	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Office Staff Language(s):	
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	401	Spanish	
Spanish, Urdu	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)449-5010	Spanish	
Medical Center	5:00 PM	NPI: 1447267505	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	
Extender(s): Warner,	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: G060951	Hospital	
Thomas A. (P.A.)	Spanish	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Oncology	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	Spanish Hospital(s): None	(559)449-5010	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	
4 5	Extender(s): Juliusson,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Alternate Name: FOGG,	
Gender: Male	Susan (NP)	5:00 PM	STEVEN Gender: Male	
ID Number: 167758	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 065857	
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Fresno, CA 93720	Ophthalmology	Physician Language(s):	401	st
(559)326-1222 NPI: 1700047180	Bertolucci, George A.	- Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	Specialist
License No: 20A11638	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)486-5000	Spe
Cultural Competence	Alternate Name: George,	Community Hospital,	Website:	0,
Training Completed: Yes	Bertolucci	Community Regional	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Valley	COM	
5:00 PM	ID Number: 068177	Children's Hospital, Saint	NPI: 1982666871	
Office Staff Language(s):	3830 N. First St.	Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical	License No: G074705	
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93726	Hospital	Cultural Competence	
Physician Language(s):	(559)226-3970	Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	NPI: 1447267505	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	(559)449-5010	
Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: G060951	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Alternate Name: FOGG,	5:00 PM	
Community Regional	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	STEVEN	Office Staff Language(s):	
Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Spanish	
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 065857	Physician Language(s):	
Extender(s): Mebratu,	Spanish	3830 N. First St.	Spanish	
Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93726	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	
(NP)	Spanish	(559)226-3970	Hospital	
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Website:	Accessibility:	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Gupta, Sachin M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	COM	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ^{4 5}	
Gender: Male	Bertolucci, George A.	NPI: 1982666871	Gender: Male	
ID Number: 161916	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: G074705	ID Number: 148953	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

M.D.¹⁴⁵

ID Number: 161916

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Maxwell, William A. M.D. ¹²	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
301	5	Spanish	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)486-5000	ID Number: 059631	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	Spanish Physician Language (a):
NPI: 1417077983	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5	Physician Language(s):
License No: A103681	201 France CA 02720	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	Spanish
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	Richard	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)449-5050 NPI: 1205898681	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)486-5000	License No: G035175	ID Number: 011356	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ²⁵
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	301	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 089465
Spanish	5:00 PM	(559)486-5000	7015 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1992724991	101
Farsi, French, Spanish	Spanish	License No: G045563	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	(559)492-3547
Hospital	Spanish	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1003819301 License No: A071284
•	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Kim, Vivian Y. M.D. ¹²⁵ Gender: Female	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 071427	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
7145 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Valley	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
108	Children's Hospital, Saint	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	Agnes Medical Center,	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hmong, Spanish
(559)702-1212	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1669560041	Hospital	Community Regional	Hmong (Blue/Green)
License No: A065668	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Valley	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Children's Hospital, Saint	Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes	Mehta, Neesurg S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Agnes Medical Center,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴
(559)702-1212	ID Number: 263735	Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ²⁵	5
Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Alternate Name: Daniel,
5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 5:00	301	ID Number: 089465	Prescott
PM Thu - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	Fresno, CA 93720	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male
PM	(559)486-5000	201	ID Number: 185118
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1740643097	Fresno, CA 93720	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Spanish	License No: A169064	(559)449-5050	301
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003819301	Fresno, CA 93720
French, Korean, Spanish	Training Completed: No	License No: A071284	(559)486-5000
Hospital(s): Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1588860829
Regional Medical Center,	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A119629
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
	Spanish	(559)449-5050	Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

252 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

		=	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A077177	(559)486-5000	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)486-5000	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1821017823	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	License No: G045200	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female
PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 132995
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Spanish	Spanish	(559)486-5000	301
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720
Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM	(559)486-5000
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1154312635
Hospital	Community Hospital,	Spanish	License No: A089517
Remington, Rodney C.	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Medical Center, Valley	Spanish	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 097348	Agnes Medical Center,	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):
401	Riley, Ashley M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Valley	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female	Children's Hospital, Saint	Physician Language(s):
(559)449-5010	ID Number: 294845	Agnes Medical Center,	French, Spanish
NPI: 1831151612	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hospital(s): None
License No: A077177	201	Hospital, Fresno Surgical	Thai, Pearl T. O.D.45
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital	Gender: Female
Training Completed: Yes	(559)449-5050	Shah, Sanket S. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 240694
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1528528197	Gender: Male	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
(559)449-5010	License No: A178268	ID Number: 293216	401
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93720
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	201	(559)449-5010
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1295288272
Spanish	5:00 PM	(559)449-5050	License No: OPT33505
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1396137865	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Spanish	License No: A185699	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Accessibility:	Spanish	Training Completed: No	(559)449-5010
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Remington, Rodney C.	Self Reported Accessibility:	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	Sakauye, Carolyn M. M.D. ¹	Spanish	Spanish
ID Number: 097348	4 5	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Female	Gujarati, Spanish	Spanish
301	ID Number: 014810	Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93720	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Regional Medical Center,	Accessibility:
(559)449-5010	301	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
NPI: 1831151612	Fresno, CA 93720		Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ^{1 4 5}
			•

——————————————————————————————————————				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Gender: Male	Physical Medicine Rehab	1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Pyreddy, Lovrdu P. M.D. ²⁵	
ID Number: 193586	Grossman, Jonathan D.	101	Gender: Male	
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 134083	
301	Gender: Male	(559)431-9753	1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 149544	NPI: 1043473986	101	
(559)449-5010	1510 E. Herndon Ave Ste	License No: C055861	Fresno, CA 93720	
NPI: 1568784098	230	Cultural Competence	(559)431-9753	
License No: A125632	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1952334583	
Cultural Competence	(559)450-2663	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A094932	
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1225242332	(559)431-9753	Cultural Competence	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A098906	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	
5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	
PM	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	
Spanish	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hindi, Kannada, Tamil,	Physician Language(s):	
Punjabi	Medical Center	Telugu, Urdu	Telugu	
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Extender(s): Ross, Stacy N.	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis	
Medical Center	(P.A.)	Hospital	Community Hospital, Saint	
Otolaryngology	Sidhu, Jaipal S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Self Reported Accessibility:	Agnes Medical Center,	
Singh, Jagdev M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Limited(P,R,E)	Fresno Surgical Hospital	
Gender: Male	ID Number: 213584	Gill, Kuldeep S. M.D. ^{2 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	
ID Number: 060982	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Limited(P,R,E)	
6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 102	103	ID Number: 102343	Rashidian, Ali M.D. ^{2 5}	
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93720	1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	
(559)435-5576	(559)765-4868	101	ID Number: 169891	
NPI: 1699887513	NPI: 1689752305	Fresno, CA 93720	1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
License No: A036782	License No: A072117	(559)431-9753	101	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1184623969	Fresno, CA 93720	
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A082057	(559)353-1699	
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1740590298	
(559)435-5576	(559)765-4868	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A114143	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	
5:30 PM	4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30	(559)431-9753	Training Completed: Yes	
Physician Language(s):	PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	(559)431-9754	
Hospital(s): Community	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	
Regional Medical Center,	Urdu	Spanish	5:00 PM	
Valley Children's Hospital,	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Pulmonary Disease	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Spanish	
Self Reported Accessibility:		Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Daniel, Vijai J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Farsi	
• • • • •	Gender: Male	Limited(P.R.F)	Hospital(s). None	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 195601

254 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Limited(P,R,E)

Hospital(s): None

Specialist Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1669455390	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 167992
Limited(P,R,E)	License No: G083275	Training Completed: Yes	7014 N. Whitney Ave.
Radiation Oncology	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720
Batth, Sukhjeet S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	(559)321-2800 NPI: 1740477850
Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: 20A11764
ID Number: 240500	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Spanish	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)326-1222	Spanish	Regional Medical Center,	(559)321-2800
NPI: 1821320011	Hospital(s): None	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A126928	Accessibility:	Extender(s): Wessel, Talina	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(NP)	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Thoracic Surgery	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hmong, Portuguese,
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Spanish
5:00 PM	Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Urology	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male		Spanish
Spanish	ID Number: 034097	Ambati, Narayana S. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	-	Accessibility:
Punjabi, Spanish	210 France CA 02720	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 500302	Grewall, Jatinder Paul
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)450-7455 NPI: 1740269752	7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
	License No: A052432	(559)321-2800	Gender: Male
Kurtzman, Steven M. M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1174528178	ID Number: 141146
	Training Completed: Yes	License No: C041681	7014 N. Whitney Ave.
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 076589	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	(559)321-2800
7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1821292152
Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	(559)321-2800	License No: A099543
(559)437-1000 NPI: 1114918851	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
License No: A066136	French	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hmong, Portuguese,	(559)321-2800
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Gregory, Richard D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Hmong (Blue/Green)	Office Staff Language(s):
. , ,	ID Number: 069051	Hospital(s): None	Hmong, Portuguese,
Monson, Jedidiah M. M.D. ¹	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Extender(s): Randhawa,	Spanish
Gender: Male	210	Harmanjit (P.A.)	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 075916	Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:	Hmong (Blue/Green)
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	(559)450-7453	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1942289962	Di Pietro, Jamie L. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	Community Hospital,
(FEO) 447, 4040	License No: G075677	Gender: Female	Community Regional

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Female

License No: G075677

(559)447-4949

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 281044 6107 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 064879 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1760487375 License No: C033145 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800	Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Schiff, William M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035171	After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - FRESNO FFS
(559)603-7700 NPI: 1588185482 License No: A176478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1629073226 License No: G050243 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM	Allergy/Immunology Buddiga, Praveen M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 144835 7105 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)421-9009 Website:
Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 281044 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1588185482 License No: A176478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Leung, Yuk-Yuen M. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 127289 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1083612949 License No: A092169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800	Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	www.familyallergyasthmaclin ic.com NPI: 1598703480 License No: A090273 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil, Telugu, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Julian Jr, Sydney R. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Vascular Surgery Prentice, Anne M.D. ^{1 2 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 086752 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226 NPI: 1902877236 License No: A060257 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Family Nurse Practitioner Jimmeye, Cynthia FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 232553

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

256 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno 1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0900 NPI: 1942736129 License No: NP05873 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Lim, Victoria FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 269263 5575 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)255-7777 NPI: 1588172217 License No: NP04755 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None General Surgery	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Pierce, James R. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 153366 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1215162607 License No: A088011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Tamura, Douglas Y. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 103287 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Interventional Radiology Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251946 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1609139591 License No: A156014 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264757 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1891140844 License No: A143291 Cultural Competence	ID Number: 251953 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1558504720 License No: A128619 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Maternal & Fetal Medicine Esters, Danielle B. M.D.145 Gender: Female ID Number: 067304 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1780643346 License No: G060954 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physicial(s): Valley Children's
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 103287	NPI: 1891140844	Physician Language(s):
General Surgery Jones, Stephanie A. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 169953 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1184777120 License No: 20A11813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(550) 450 4540	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Hole, James W. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 256528 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1205818465

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno License No: 20A17508 License No: G074318 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): Valley Children's **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Self Reported Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Limited(R) 4:30 PM 5:00 PM **Pediatric Cardiology** Castellanos, Bianca M.D.^{4 5} Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Female Appleton, Robert S. M.D.¹⁴ Spanish Spanish ID Number: 233348 Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Gender: Male Spanish Spanish Fresno, CA 93720 ID Number: 166360 Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): None (559)438-2300 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Self Reported Accessibility: Hanford, Kaweah Delta NPI: 1497031892 Fresno, CA 93721 District Hospital, Valley Limited(R) License No: A123779 (559)353-6700 Children's Hospital, Saint Ophthalmology Cultural Competence NPI: 1861464273 **Agnes Medical Center** Training Completed: No Schmidt, Clair D.O.45 License No: G088927 Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** Limited(R) 5:00 PM ID Number: 204209 Training Completed: Yes Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D.⁴⁵ Office Staff Language(s): 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 106 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female Hindi, Spanish Fresno, CA 93720 5:00 PM ID Number: 283783 Physician Language(s): (559)486-5000 Office Staff Language(s): Hindi 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 NPI: 1831387950 Spanish Fresno, CA 93721 Hospital(s): Stanford Health License No: 20A13424 Physician Language(s): Care, Valley Children's (559)353-6700 Cultural Competence Spanish Hospital, Lucile Salter NPI: 1811377948 Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Valley Children's Packard Children's Hospital License No: A144588 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital **Cultural Competence** at Stanford 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Training Completed: No Self Reported Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Limited(R) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Aquino, Paolo M. M.D.⁴⁵ 5:00 PM Castellanos, Bianca M.D.^{4 5} Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Female **Pedatric Nurse Practitioner** ID Number: 187423 Spanish ID Number: 233348 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Santos, Janice T. NP^{4 5} Physician Language(s): 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Female Spanish Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 ID Number: 226247 Hospital(s): Valley Children's (559)353-6700 NPI: 1154507952 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste Hospital NPI: 1497031892 License No: A119874 108 Self Reported Accessibility: License No: A123779 **Cultural Competence** Fresno, CA 93722 Limited(R) **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No (559)256-7990 Walton, David L. M.D.⁴⁵ Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1265423438 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male 5:00 PM License No: NP95882 ID Number: 236782 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Spanish Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93721 Spanish Physician Language(s): After Hours Phone Number:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)256-7990

(559)353-6700

NPI: 1871565416

258 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish, Tagalog

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Stanford Health Care, Valley Children's Hospital, Lucile Salter Packard Children's Hospital at Stanford Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Manalo, Rachel D.O.4 5	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)
Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283363 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1891158259 License No: A152112 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1609220268 License No: A154108 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Gender: Female ID Number: 228523 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1033520937 License No: 20A14412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Adventist Health Delano, Kern Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Ozdemir, Ege M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 282738 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1538549571 License No: A171806 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Restrepo, Miguel S. M.D. ^{1 4}
Heragu, Narakesari P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 109969 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1336259670 License No: C051536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Owada, Carl Y. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 068647 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1427168624 License No: G071892 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 107546 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1174582845 License No: A087656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Spanish

Spanish

Fresno

Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Lillinea(K

Sharma, Chetan M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male
ID Number: 284302
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)353-6700
NPI: 1861808834
License No: A181258
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Simbre II, Valerianp C. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male
ID Number: 105191
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)353-6700
NPI: 1487764692
License No: A084280
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital

Fresno

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)

Pediatric Pulmonary

Tablizo, Mary Anne A. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Female ID Number: 092714

1290 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)840-0437

NPI: 1295889905 License No: A076613

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:

(559)840-0437

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

4:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Surgery

Barthel, Erik R. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 249905

215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721

Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1417141904

License No: A105113 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Fresno

Cartwright, Karen C. M.D.⁴

Gender: Female ID Number: 075603

215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543

NPI: 1942248356 License No: G044733 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hmong (Blue/Green), Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Castle, Shannon L. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female
ID Number: 210033
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-4543
NPI: 1184871675
License No: A103959

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Haddock, Candace A.

M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female

Fresno

ID Number: 251578
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-4543
NPI: 1104380070
License No: A160473
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Hui, Thomas T. M.D.^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 129829 215 N Fresno St Ste 370

Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1487725206

License No: A062576
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Cantonese Hospital(s): None

Sanchez-Glanville, Carlos

F. M.D.^{1 4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 245662
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-4543

NPI: 1336395904 License No: A157868 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

<u> </u>				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bala, Narinder S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Chaudhary, Gulafsha M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 259368 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Su, Wendy T. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 140548 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1609807064 License No: A067657 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin	ID Number: 033135 3120 Tulare St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)444-1880 NPI: 1942392683 License No: A037020 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)444-1880 Hours: Mon - Wed 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Bondale, Niyati S. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 255320 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990 NPI: 1528488707 License No: A154494 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990 NPI: 1073860680 License No: A165636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hospital(s): None Pediatrics Attia, Enas F. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 162753 1515 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 105	Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Chaudhary, Gulafsha M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 259368 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-2300	Chaudhary, Gulafsha M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 259368 3636 N. First St. Ste 120 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)224-4365 NPI: 1073860680 License No: A165636	
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)322-5515 NPI: 1649599366 License No: A110082 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)322-5515 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Bondale, Niyati S. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 255320 3636 N. First St. Ste 120 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)224-4365 NPI: 1528488707 License No: A154494 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	NPI: 1073860680 License No: A165636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Community	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital,	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Regional Medical Center,

Spanish

Saint Agnes Medical Center

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	Johnston, Allie E. D.O. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93720	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Female	(559)438-2300	108
Chen, Wan-keung M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 274419	NPI: 1801310297	Fresno, CA 93722
Gender: Male	6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102	License No: A185260	(559)256-7990
ID Number: 262689	Fresno, CA 93710	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1063839983
1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101	(559)268-1737	Training Completed: No	License No: A161612
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1679079073	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(559)256-5760	License No: 20A17999	11:59 PM	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1407181258	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: C162621	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Spanish	(559)256-7990
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hindi	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	Hospital	Hospital
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)
Hospital	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Narayana Panicker,
Daly, Jennie C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Children's Hospital	Miranda, Raymond C.	Dhanya M.D. ²
Gender: Female	Kim, Cynthia D.O.⁴	M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female
ID Number: 268727	Gender: Female	Gender: Male	ID Number: 231810
1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101	ID Number: 290683	ID Number: 011624	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93720	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	7025 N. Maple Ave. Ste 108	108
(559)353-5760	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93722
NPI: 1518305630	(559)438-2300	(559)431-6600	(559)256-7990
License No: A139111	NPI: 1114450004	NPI: 1497797112	NPI: 1619382819
Cultural Competence	License No: 20A17077	License No: G066119	License No: A148733
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	4:30 PM	(559)256-7990
Hubbard, Trenton R. M.D. ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
5	Hindi, Spanish	Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 260446	Hindi	Spanish	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)
1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	Narayana Panicker,
Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital, Valley	Community Hospital,	Dhanya M.D. ⁴
(559)256-5760	Children's Hospital, Saint	Community Regional	Gender: Female
NPI: 1487919155	Agnes Medical Center	Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	ID Number: 231810
License No: A167536	Self Reported Accessibility:		7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93720
Training Completed: No	Marquez, Mariel M.D. ^{4 5}	,	(559)438-2300
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Murema, Irene C. M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1619382819
5:00 PM	ID Number: 292441	Gender: Female	License No: A148733
Hospital(s): None	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	ID Number: 254678	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	108
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93722
(559)256-7990	5:00 PM	(559)268-1737	(559)256-7990
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	NPI: 1538392642
5:00 PM	Hindi, Spanish	5:00 PM	License No: A095150
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Hindi, Spanish	Hindi	Hmong, Korean, Laotian,	Training Completed: Yes
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish, Thai	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Hindi	Hospital	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Laotian, Spanish, Thai	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ⁴	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Nguyen, Thanh Huong L.	Gender: Male	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley	Hospital
M.D. ²	ID Number: 077918	Children's Hospital, Saint	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)
Gender: Female	805 Fresno St.	Agnes Medical Center	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 262861	Fresno, CA 93706	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)	Gender: Female
3636 N. First St. Ste 120	(559)485-4000	• • • • • •	ID Number: 159147
Fresno, CA 93726	NPI: 1750490827	Singh, Ajit M.D. ⁴	3636 N. First St. Ste 120
(559)224-4365	License No: A053344	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93726
NPI: 1043730435	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 015927	(559)224-4365
License No: A158249	Training Completed: Yes	1108 U St.	NPI: 1538392642 License No: A095150
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	(559)485-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)268-3482 NPI: 1669567145	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	License No: A043436	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish
Spanish	Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish	(559)268-3482	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Spanish
Hospital	Accessibility:	4:30 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Sangrujiveth, Orathai	Punjabi, Spanish	Accessibility:
Olaniyan, Omobola A.	M.D. ³	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
M.D. ²	Gender: Female	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Female	ID Number: 048143	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
ID Number: 252092	1122 S St. Ste 102	Certification(s): CHDP	ID Number: 159147
7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	Fresno, CA 93721	Accessibility:	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)268-1737	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93720
(559)538-3070	NPI: 1578669511	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)438-2300
NPI: 1467543769	License No: A041562	Gender: Female	NPI: 1538392642
License No: C160272		ID Number: 159147	License No: A095150
		.=	

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Hindi	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Hospital	(559)437-9024	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:30	Hindi, Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Thacker, Rupa M.D. ⁴	PM	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hindi
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 194852	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None
Hospital	6255 N. Fresno St. Ste 106	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93710	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)336-4535	Children's Hospital, Saint	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}
Tappin, Keenia M. M.D. ²	NPI: 1013226802	Agnes Medical Center	Gender: Male
Gender: Female	License No: A125535	Extender(s): Garcia, Maria	ID Number: 263096
ID Number: 271107	Cultural Competence	A. (NP)	3636 N. First St. Ste 120
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: Yes	Certification(s): CHDP	Fresno, CA 93726
108	After Hours Phone Number:	Accessibility:	(559)224-4365
Fresno, CA 93722	(559)336-4535	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1194245563
(559)256-7990	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A158260
NPI: 1043701378	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
License No: A165256	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 263096	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Spanish	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	108	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gujarati, Hindi, Oriya,	Fresno, CA 93722	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Punjabi	(559)256-7990	Spanish
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1194245563	Physician Language(s):
Hospital	Community Hospital,	License No: A158260	Spanish
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Tappin, Keenia M. M.D. ²	Medical Center, Valley	Training Completed: No	Accessibility:
Gender: Female	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
ID Number: 271107	Agnes Medical Center	5:00 PM	CHILDNET MEDICAL
7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ASSOCIATES - MADERA
Fresno, CA 93720	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Hospital	FFS
(559)438-2300	Thampy, Anila C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	Allergy/Immunology
NPI: 1043701378	Gender: Female	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	
License No: A165256	ID Number: 078104	Gender: Male	Buddiga, Praveen M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	7105 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	ID Number: 263096	
Training Completed: No	102	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	ID Number: 144835 7105 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	103 N. Chestilut Ave. Ste
5:00 PM	(559)437-9024	(559)438-2300	Fresno, CA 93720
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1851400972	NPI: 1194245563	(559)421-9009
Hindi, Spanish	License No: A048322	License No: A158260	NPI: 1598703480
			License No: A090273

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1184777120	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	License No: 20A11813	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Maternal & Fetal Medicine
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Esters, Danielle B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil,	5:00 PM	Spanish	ID Number: 067304
Telugu, Urdu	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Fresno, CA 93721
Community Regional	Physician Language(s): Spanish		(559)353-6700
Medical Center, Valley	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Interventional Radiology	NPI: 1780643346
Children's Hospital, Saint	Hospital	Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: G060954
Agnes Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Limited(R)	ID Number: 251946	Training Completed: No
Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	Pierce, James R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Family Nurse Practitioner	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM
	ID Number: 153366	(559)450-3000	Office Staff Language(s):
Jimmeye, Cynthia FNP ^{4 5}	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	NPI: 1609139591	Spanish
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A156014	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 232553 1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	(559)459-4543	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
106 E. Herridori Ave. Ste	NPI: 1215162607	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A088011	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)224-0900	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(R)
NPI: 1942736129	Training Completed: No	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Hole, James W. D.O. ^{4 5}
License No: NP05873	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 256528
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	(559)353-6700
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	ID Number: 251953	NPI: 1205818465
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	License No: 20A17508
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Limited(R)	(559)450-3000	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Tamura, Douglas Y. M.D. ⁴⁵	NPI: 1558504720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	License No: A128619	4:30 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 103287	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
General Surgery	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
Jones, Stephanie A. D.O.45	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female	NPI: 1659383461	11:59 PM	Spanish
ID Number: 169953	License No: A072165	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	,
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	Cultural Competence	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	Medical Center	Limited(R)
(559)459-4543	J P		Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D. ^{4 5}

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)459-4543

Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D.⁴⁵

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 283783	(559)486-5000	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	NPI: 1831387950	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: 20A13424	Spanish	Spanish
(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1811377948	Training Completed: No	Spanish, Tagalog	Spanish
License No: A144588	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Stanford Health
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Care, Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Limited(R)	Hospital, Lucile Salter
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5}	Packard Children's Hospital
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	at Stanford
Office Staff Language(s):	Pediatric Cardiology	ID Number: 233348	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish		7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	Limited(R)
Physician Language(s):	Appleton, Robert S. M.D. ¹⁴	Fresno, CA 93720	Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Gender: Male	(559)438-2300	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 166360	NPI: 1497031892	ID Number: 283363
Self Reported Accessibility:	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	License No: A123779	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Limited(R)	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721
Walton, David L. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6700	Training Completed: No	(559)353-6700
Gender: Male	NPI: 1861464273	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1891158259
ID Number: 236782	License No: G088927	5:00 PM	License No: A152112
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes	Hindi, Spanish	Training Completed: No
(559)353-6700	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1871565416	5:00 PM	Hindi	11:59 PM
License No: G074318	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Stanford Health	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Care, Valley Children's	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Hospital, Lucile Salter	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Packard Children's Hospital	Spanish
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	at Stanford	Hospital(s): None
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Limited(R)
Physician Language(s):	Limited(R)	Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5}	Heragu, Narakesari P.
Spanish	· /	Gender: Female	M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Aquino, Paolo M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	ID Number: 233348	Gender: Male
Hospital	ID Number: 187423	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	ID Number: 109969
Self Reported Accessibility:	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	Fresno, CA 93721	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Limited(R)	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)353-6700	Fresno, CA 93721
Ophthalmology	•	NPI: 1497031892	(559)353-6700
Schmidt, Clair D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6700 NPI: 1154507952	License No: A123779	NPI: 1336259670
Gender: Female	License No: A119874	Cultural Competence	License No: C051536
ID Number: 204209	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
7700 N. E. OL OL 400		5 1	Training Completed: No.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 106

266 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Training Completed: No

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(R)
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hospital	Sharma, Chetan M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hanford, Adventist Health	Limited(R)	ID Number: 284302
Hospital(s): None	Reedley, Valley Children's	· /	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital	Ozdemir, Ege M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721
Limited(R)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-6700
,	Limited(R)	ID Number: 282738	NPI: 1861808834
Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	· /	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	License No: A181258
ID Number: 282399	Manalo, Rachel D.O. ^{2 5} Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	ID Number: 228523	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1538549571	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	License No: A171806	11:59 PM
(559)353-6257	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1609220268	(559)353-6257	Training Completed: No	Spanish
License No: A154108	NPI: 1033520937	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	License No: 20A14412	4:30 PM	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
6:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(R)
Office Staff Language(s):	4:30 PM	Spanish	· /
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Simbre II, Valerianp C. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Limited(R)	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Spanish	· /	ID Number: 105191
Hanford, Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Restrepo, Miguel S. M.D. ¹⁴	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700
Self Reported Accessibility:	Limited(R)	ID Number: 107546	NPI: 1487764692
Limited(R)	Owada, Carl Y. M.D. ^{4 5}		License No: A084280
Lerraughn, Morgan M.	Gender: Male	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	Cultural Competence
D.O. ⁴⁵	ID Number: 068647	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Male	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	NPI: 1174582845	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 254952	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A087656	5:00 PM
215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370	(559)353-6257	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1427168624	Training Completed: No	Spanish
(559)353-6700	License No: G071892	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1760724975	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish
License No: 20A17103	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital
Training Completed: No	4:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(R)
- 00 - 01	2us stan zanguago(o).	opariion .	,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): None

Spanish

5:00 PM

Fresno Fresno **Fresno** Fresno **Pediatric Surgery** ID Number: 210033 NPI: 1487725206 Cultural Competence 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 License No: A062576 Training Completed: No Barthel, Erik R. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Fresno, CA 93721 **Cultural Competence** Gender: Male Training Completed: No 5:00 PM (559)459-4543 ID Number: 249905 NPI: 1184871675 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 License No: A103959 5:00 PM Mandarin Fresno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Community Cultural Competence (559)459-4543 Training Completed: No Regional Medical Center, Cantonese NPI: 1417141904 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): Community Valley Children's Hospital License No: A105113 5:00 PM Regional Medical Center. **Pediatrics Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Stanford Health Care, Valley Training Completed: No Chen, Wan-keung M.D.^{4 5} Spanish Children's Hospital, Lucile Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Salter Packard Children's 5:00 PM ID Number: 262689 Spanish Hospital at Stanford Office Staff Language(s): 1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101 Hospital(s): None Sanchez-Glanville, Carlos Spanish Fresno, CA 93720 Self Reported Accessibility: F. M.D. 145 Physician Language(s): (559)256-5760 Limited(R) Gender: Male Spanish NPI: 1407181258 Haddock, Candace A. ID Number: 245662 Hospital(s): None License No: C162621 M.D.45 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Self Reported Accessibility: **Cultural Competence** Gender: Female Fresno, CA 93721 Limited(R) Training Completed: No ID Number: 251578 (559)459-4543 Cartwright, Karen C. M.D.⁴ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 NPI: 1336395904 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93721 License No: A157868 Hospital(s): Valley Children's Gender: Female (559)459-4543 **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 075603 Hospital NPI: 1104380070 Training Completed: No 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Daly, Jennie C. M.D.^{4 5} Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A160473 Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM (559)459-4543 ID Number: 268727 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1942248356 1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish License No: G044733 Fresno, CA 93720 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): **Cultural Competence** (559)353-5760 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Training Completed: No NPI: 1518305630 Spanish Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A139111 Physician Language(s): Self Reported Accessibility: 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Spanish Limited(R) Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Su, Wendy T. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Female Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Limited(R) ID Number: 140548 Hmong (Blue/Green), Hospital(s): None Hui, Thomas T. M.D.¹⁴⁵ 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Laotian, Spanish Hubbard, Trenton R. M.D.⁴ Gender: Male Fresno, CA 93701 Hospital(s): None ID Number: 129829 (559)459-4543 Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 NPI: 1609807064 Limited(R) ID Number: 260446 Fresno, CA 93701 License No: A067657

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)459-4543

Castle, Shannon L. M.D.45

Gender: Female

268 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93720

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)256-5760	Hospital(s): None	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A158260
NPI: 1487919155	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
License No: A167536	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 263096	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -
Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	108	5:00 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 159147	Fresno, CA 93722	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104	(559)256-7990	Spanish
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1194245563	Physician Language(s):
Hospital	(559)438-2300	License No: A158260	Spanish
Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1538392642	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Gender: Female	License No: A095150	Training Completed: No	Hospital
ID Number: 159147	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Accessibility:
4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
108	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Pulmonary Disease
Fresno, CA 93722	5:00 PM	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	Tablizo, Mary Anne A.
(559)256-7990	Office Staff Language(s):	•	M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1538392642	Hindi, Spanish	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
License No: A095150	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	ID Number: 092714
Cultural Competence	Spanish	ID Number: 263096	1290 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Hospital	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)840-0437
5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)438-2300	NPI: 1295889905
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1194245563	License No: A076613
Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Tappin, Keenia M. M.D. ⁴	License No: A158260	Cultural Competence
Hospital	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	ID Number: 271107	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}	3636 N. First St. Ste 120 Fresno, CA 93726	5:00 PM	(559)840-0437 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Gender: Female	(559)224-4365	Office Staff Language(s):	4:00 PM
ID Number: 159147	NPI: 1043701378	Hindi, Spanish	Physician Language(s):
3636 N. First St. Ste 120	License No: A165256	Physician Language(s):	Spanish, Tagalog
Fresno, CA 93726	Cultural Competence	Hindi	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
(559)224-4365	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital, Lucile Salter
NPI: 1538392642	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital	Packard Children's Hospital
License No: A095150	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	at Stanford
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -
Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	BLACKSTONE
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	COMMUNITY HEALTH
5:00 PM	Spanish	ID Number: 263096	CENTER
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	3636 N. First St. Ste 120	Infectious Disease
Spanish	Hospital	Fresno, CA 93726	Roshan, Bakht M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	(559)224-4365	ועסוומוו, שמגוונ וווושי.
Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1194245563	

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Alternate Name: Roshan, Bakhat Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001014 1685 E Home Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6900	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ELM COMM HEALTH CENTER	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Infectious Disease	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Amini, Tara (P.A.), Onyia, Ukamaka E. (NP), Han-khampraseuth, Sherina H. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pediatrics
License No: A120800 Cultural Competence	Endocrinology	Roshan, Bakht M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Lagunda, Mia Chona M.
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Han, Sang Hun M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1598262370 License No: A173424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Alternate Name: Roshan, Bakhat Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1639201502 License No: A120800 Cultural Competence	M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1811921604 License No: C051016 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Wong, Karen M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49001014 1685 E Home Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6900 NPI: 1447815410 License No: A183495 Cultural Competence	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None - Accessibility:	8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Training Completed: No	Family Nurse Practitioner	- Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Podiatry
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Woods, Carrie FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Internal Medicine	 Purtz, Harvey J. DPM^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Podiatry	ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave.	Ahlas, Andreas G. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave.
Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001014 1685 E Home Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)457-6900 NPI: 1942632856 License No: E005686	Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1861938441 License No: NP04592 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1326200833 License No: A124942 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1356312813 License No: E003278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

270 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

8:00 PM

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pulmonary Disease Rauf, Khalid M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NP: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No House: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Single Martinez, Jennifer L. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No House: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Single Martinez, Jennifer L. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001017 Zfv10 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NP: 1194938860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No House: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Single Martinez, Jennifer L. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001005 Clillica SIERRA VISTA - REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NP: 1457834137 Clicense No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Signals None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Signals None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Signals None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Signals None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Signals None Accessibility: Clinited (P,EB,IB, E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hour		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	France	
Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,IB,IE) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-Braily Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NP: 1457834137 License No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fir 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Competenc	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Spanish Medical Center Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Accessibility: Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Spanish Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93706 Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93706 Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Presno, CA 93706 Physician Language(s): Physician Languag			·	
Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pulmonary Disease Rauf, Khalid M.D.4-5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPl: 170802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM- 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Nospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA- REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA- REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM- 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NPI: 1457834137 License No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Non - Sat 8:00 AM - Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1919438860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Family Nurse Practitioner Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Martinez, Jennier M. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001005 (559)457-5300 NPI: 19498860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Martinez, Jennier Presno, CA 93706 (559)457		•	0 1	
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH Family Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 170802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NPI: 1457834137 Clicense No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM-5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 VNPI: 14194938860 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Pra		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pulmonary Disease Rauf, Khalid M.D.4 5 Gender: Male D Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000270 Spanish Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000270 Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000270 Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000270 Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC000000270 Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC000000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC00000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC00000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC000000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC000000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC000000098 Accessibility: D Number: MC000000000000000000000000000000000000		•		Martinez, Jennifer L. M.D. ⁴
Pulmonary Disease Limited(P,IB,R,E) Physician Language(s): Spanish HEALTH HEALTH Pamily Nurse Practitioner Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NP: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5000 PM NP: 1457834137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 500 PM NP: 1457834137 Gender: Female License No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 500 PM NP: 1457834137 Gender: Female License No: NP09839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 500 PM NP: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 500 PM NPi: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM NPi: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM NPi: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM NPi: 1275206252 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM NPi: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Commarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC00000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC00000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC00000270 ID Numbe	•	,		Gender: Female
Rauf, Khalid M.D. 4-5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM ONPI: 1457834137 Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Spanish Nore Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) CUINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Physician Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Accessibility: D Number: MC00000270 Sof E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1194938860 License No: A099681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,E) CINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S & PED COMM HEALTH CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001005 Community Regional Medical Center Community Health PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner NP: 1194938860 License No: A099681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Sin Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Coll Number: Monounce Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Sin Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Sof PM Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5300 NPI: 1194938860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706		•	•	ID Number: MC00001005
REGIONAL MED COMM HEALTH Family Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 NPI: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM- 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mono Accessibility: Dimited (P,EB,IB,E) Cinited (P,EB,IB,E) Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM Npl: 1194938860 License No: A099681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM Npl: 1194938860 License No: A099681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM Npl: 11849438860 License No: A099681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 500 PM Npl: 1841riste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Npl: 1841riste, Krist	Pulmonary Disease	<u> </u>		
Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001017 Z740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1700802709 License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Parsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Signalsh Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Signalsh Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93706 Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93706 Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93706 Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Foresno, CA 93706 Adult Nurse Practitioner Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male DNumber: MC00000098 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signalsh Hours: Mon - Fri	Rauf, Khalid M.D. ^{4 5}		•	•
D Number: MC00001017 Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 S	Gender: Male		* * *	` ,
Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93702 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA	ID Number: MC00001017	HEALTH	•	
Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP4 5 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 2505 E. Divisadero St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5500 NPI: 1457834137 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP45 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 ID Number: MC00000098 ID Number: MC00000098 ITraining Completed: Yes Hours: Male ID Number: MC000000077 Sender: Male ID Number: MC000000098 ITraining Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner Bao, Silin NP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000000098 In Neither MC000000098 ID Number: MC000000070 ITraining Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -7:00 PM Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner Bao, Silin NP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 ID Number: MC00001005 ID Number: MC00001005 ID Number: MC00001005 ID Number: MC000000098 ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC000000098 ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC0000000	2740 S. Elm Ave.	Family Nurse Practitioner		
Sey No. 2000 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC0000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC0000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC0000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Sender: MC00000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Sender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC00000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC00000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC000000270 ID Number: MC0000000270 ID Number: MC000000270	Fresno, CA 93706	Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP ⁴		•
Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No House; Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No House; None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 ZENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93706 Fodiatry Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93706 CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Famale ID Number: MC000000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93702 Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93706 CENTER Family Nurse Practitioner Family Nur	(559)457-5200			Ŭ i
License No: A063120 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Frasi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000105 Spanish Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Scophylory-Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Training Compoletone NPI: 1891473708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Adult Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 IT agalog Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Scipyl457-5300 NPI: 1457834137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP2653 Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Com	NPI: 1700802709	Gender: Male		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Frasin, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP45 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559) 457-5400 Family Nurse Practitioner Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93708 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93708 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93708 Fresno, CA 93708 Fresno, CA 93708 Fresno, CA 93706 Fre	License No: A063120			
Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Frasi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5400 NPI: 1457834137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: MC000001005 Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Narwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner Unumber: MC000001005 Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center COMMUNITY HEALTH PARTNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri	•		Family Nurse Practitioner	
Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CIINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Female ID Number: MC000000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 50 PM NPI: 1457834137 Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 Spanish Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Podiatry Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Spanish Hospital(s): None Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Spanish Fresno, CA 93706 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Spanish Fresno, CA 93702 Fresno, CA 93706		Fresno, CA 93721	Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP ⁴	
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CIINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001005 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - (559)457-5300 NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence NPI: 1457834137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - (559)457-5300 NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Podiatry Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - (55		•		,
Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Some State Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Medical Center Training Center		` ,	Gender: Female	•
Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - (559)457-5300 NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1891473708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP26553 Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93706 PartNERS - FFS Adult Nurse Practitioner Bao, Silin NP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 800 AM - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93706 Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93706 Pediatrics Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence		License No: NP09839	ID Number: MC00001005	
Farsi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Adult Nurse Practitioner Bao, Silin NP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 288923 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC000001005 Signa, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Signa, Sarwat FN	•	Cultural Competence	2760 S. Elm Ave.	
Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male IC Number: MC00000270 Fig. Signa, Sarwat FNP4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 NPI: 1891473708 License No: NP26553 Cultural Competence ID Number: Sex No: NP26553 Cultural Competence ID Number: MC0000000098 ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000000270 Fresno, CA 93706 NPI: 1891473708 Bao, Silin NP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: Sex No: NP26553 Cultural Competence ID Number: MC00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5400 Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000270 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706		Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93706	PARINERS - FFS
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Langua	•	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	(559)457-5300	Adult Nurse Practitioner
Office Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Fresno, CA 93721 (559)457-5400 Ficense No: NP26553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Sender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706	* * *	5:00 PM	NPI: 1891473708	Bao. Silin NP ^{4 5}
CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC000000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Frediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Stresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Stresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Stresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Stresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Stresno, CA 93701	· ·	Office Staff Language(s):		
ORANGE & BUTLER COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93702 Fresno, CA 93702 Fresno, CA 93702 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93706		_ Spanish	•	
COMM HEALTH CENTE Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Hospital(s): Saint Agnes S:00 PM Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None			•	2823 Fresno St.
Family Nurse Practitioner Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 ID Number: MC000001005 Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Medical Center Hospital(s): None NPI: 1275206252 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None		•		Fresno, CA 93721
Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Pediatrics Chamarthi, Phani M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 License No: NP21624 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	COMM HEALTH CENTE			(559)459-6000
Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000098 1350 S. Orange Ave. Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Podiatry Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 Fresno, CA 93706 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Chamarthi, Phani M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC000001005 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Family Nurse Practitioner			
D Number: MC00000098 Podiatry Gender: Male Hours: Monotonic Standard Somptonic St	Sipra, Sarwat FNP ^{4 5}	•	Pediatrics	
1350 S. Orange Ave. Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Fresno, CA 93702 (559)457-5400 Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male 1D Number: MC00001005 2760 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female		Chamarthi, Phani M.D. ⁴	•
Fresno, CA 93702 Gender: Male 2760 S. Elm Ave. 5:00 PM (559)457-5400 ID Number: MC00000270 Fresno, CA 93706 Hospital(s): None	ID Number: MC00000098	Podiatry	Gender: Male	<u> </u>
(559)457-5400 ID Number: MC00000270 Fresno, CA 93706 Hospital(s): None	1350 S. Orange Ave.	Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM ^{4 5}	ID Number: MC00001005	
	Fresno, CA 93702	Gender: Male	2760 S. Elm Ave.	
	` ,		Fresno, CA 93706	,
141. 1107 1000 10 2000 E. BIVIOLAGIO CI. (000) +07 0000	NPI: 1407495849		` '	Self Reported Accessibility:
	License No: NP12745	Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1407120314	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
	Cultural Competence	` '		-
Training Completed: No NPI: 1942632856 Cultural Competence Gender: Female			•	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - License No: E005686 Training Completed: No ID Number: 288924	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: E005686	Training Completed: No	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

2823 Fresno St.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93721	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)459-6000	Fresno Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 226576	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1881323442	Aleshire, Brandon T.	7257 N. Fresno St.	Basaula, Kamala CRNA ^{4 6}
License No: NP21197	CRNA ^{4 6}	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	(559)451-3699	ID Number: 208704
Training Completed: No	ID Number: 256485	NPI: 1497016653	7257 N. Fresno St.
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	7257 N. Fresno St.	License No: A141009	Fresno, CA 93720
11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	(559)451-3699
Hospital(s): None	(559)451-3699	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1184050882
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1942764758	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: RNA00081
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: RNA01046	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Anesthesiology	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
	Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Aiken, Melanie M.D.^{4 6} Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
ID Number: 274379	5:00 PM	Hmong (White)	Office Staff Language(s):
2823 Fresno St.	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional	Hindi, Nepali
NPI: 1831445659	Hmong (White)	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Community
License No: A128462	Hospital(s): None	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Regional Medical Center,
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Adventist Health Reedley,
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Kaweah Delta District
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Athwal, Sukhdeep S. D.O.4	Barga, Renato B. M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital
11:59 PM	6	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	ID Number: 034058	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 242301	7257 N. Fresno St.	Bassi, Simranjit S. CRNA
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	6
,	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)451-3699	Gender: Male
Aiken, Melanie M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)451-3699	NPI: 1467421578	ID Number: 243373
Gender: Female D Number: 274379	NPI: 1598925877	License No: A040782	7257 N. Fresno St.
15 E. Audubon Dr.	License No: 20A13258	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	(559)451-3699
(559)433-8000	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1982122016
NPI: 1831445659	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	License No: RNA00766
icense No: A128462	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	llocano, Spanish, Tagalog	5:00 PM
11:59 PM	Punjabi	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Community Regional	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Audd, Lee M. M.D.¹⁴⁶

Community Regional

Medical Center, Fresno

272 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Heart and Surgical Hospital

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis	Boyd, Devon G. CRNA ^{4 6}	7257 N. Fresno St.	7257 N. Fresno St.
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Regional	ID Number: 204205	(559)451-3699	(559)451-3699
Medical Center	7257 N. Fresno St.	NPI: 1932294972	NPI: 1811929425
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G073722	License No: G085537
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)451-3699	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Bhatt, Ashwin N. M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1750516100	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	License No: RNA00169	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
ID Number: 053647	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	11:59 PM
7257 N. Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
(559)451-3699	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1750332631	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong (White)	Hmong (White)
License No: A049357	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Medical Center
Training Completed: No	Hmong (White)	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center,	Children's Hospital	Dickens, Kristina K.
Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Self Reported Accessibility:	CRNA ^{4 6}
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Colon, Dennis Casanova	ID Number: 138762
Hindi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	CRNA ^{4 6}	7257 N. Fresno St.
Hospital(s): Clovis	Calderon, Raul M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	ID Number: 263033	(559)451-3699
Community Regional	ID Number: 187197	7257 N. Fresno St.	NPI: 1528012150
Medical Center	2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: RNA02619
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)451-3699	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	NPI: 1144858028	Training Completed: Yes
Bierma, Ronald S. M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1134396492	License No: RNA01276	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	License No: A121016	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: 052364	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong (White)
NPI: 1629000369	Physician Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: A043625	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hmong (White)	Community Regional
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P ER IR P E T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): None	Clayman, Marty S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Corbin, John F. M.D. ^{4 6}	Ding, Lin M.D. ^{4 6}
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 083966	ID Number: 077901	ID Number: 107121

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
7257 N. Fresno St.	Gender: Male	ID Number: 168895	Furey Geise, Karen A.
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 256563	7257 N. Fresno St.	CRNA ^{4 6}
(559)451-3699	7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female
NPI: 1538119623	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)451-3699	ID Number: 189415
License No: A061803	(559)451-3699	NPI: 1992720015	7257 N. Fresno St.
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1073086310	License No: A080641	Fresno, CA 93720
Training Completed: Yes	License No: NP01060	Cultural Competence	(559)451-3699
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1639358104
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: RNA02031
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Cultural Competence
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cantonese	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Hmong (White)	Office Staff Language(s):
Community Hospital,	Hmong (White)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Hmong (White)
Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Erlichman, Oren M.D. ^{4 6}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
Drachenberg, Ana M. M.D.4	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional
6	ID Number: 160404	Freeman, John A. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Medical Center
Gender: Female	7257 N. Fresno St.	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 095886	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 105759	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
7257 N. Fresno St.	(559)451-3699	7257 N. Fresno St.	Gainor, Robert E. M.D. ^{1 4 6}
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1154513125	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male
(559)451-3699	License No: A103025	(559)451-3699	ID Number: 083968
NPI: 1851328108	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1558486415	7257 N. Fresno St.
License No: A074874	Training Completed: Yes	License No: C051125	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	(559)451-3699
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1871688754
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G079476
5:00 PM	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hebrew, Spanish	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Spanish	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s):
Community Hospital, Community Regional	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional	Hmong (White)
Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Community
Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Regional Medical Center,
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Valley Children's Hospital
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Fellows, Jason R. M.D. ^{4 6}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	vancy officions flospilal
Elison, Casey J. CRNA ^{4 6}	Gender: Male		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

		. <u></u>	_
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Holbeck, Dallas L. CRNA ^{4 6}	Fresno, CA 93720
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center	Gender: Male	(559)451-3699
Gulian, Michael R. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 256458	NPI: 1508881434
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	License No: RNA02969
ID Number: 216503	Herbstman, Charles H.	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
7257 N. Fresno St.	M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)451-3699	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	NPI: 1871058396	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)451-3699	ID Number: 151239	License No: RNA01095	5:00 PM
NPI: 1326337569	7257 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A122485	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Cultural Competence	(559)451-3699	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1427184761	5:00 PM	Hmong (White)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G054673	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Regional Medical Center,
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hmong (White) Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hmong (White)	Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(, , , , , , ,
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	,	Kagunye, Silvester K.
Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Hough, Michael F. CRNA ^{4 6}	M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Community Regional	Hmong (White)	Gender: Male	Gender: Male ID Number: 218973
Medical Center	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 138700	7257 N. Fresno St.
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720
·		Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699	(559)451-3699
Haile Teklezghi, Amaha	Hobart, Michael CRNA ^{4 6}	NPI: 1932145257	NPI: 1053639591
CRNA ^{4 6}	Gender: Male	License No: RNA01942	License No: A131153
Gender: Male	ID Number: 276428	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 244953	7257 N. Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699	(559)451-3699 NPI: 1861030322	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
NPI: 1912352303	License No: RNA01225	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: RNA00707	Cultural Competence	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong (White)	Swahili
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	John, Alexander B. CRNA ⁴	Medical Center, Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Hmong (White)	6	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Amharic	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 166016	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Kim, Robin A. M.D. ^{4 6}
• •	• • • • •		

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Male	ID Number: 245750	License No: G073035	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 153337	7257 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	(559)451-3699
7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1184948283
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)451-3699	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A101558
(559)451-3699	NPI: 1326482084	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1942436324	License No: A135082	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
License No: A097165	Cultural Competence	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Vietnamese	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Community Regional	Cantonese, Mandarin
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clovis
Physician Language(s):	Russian	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
Korean, Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional
Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:	Lee III, Bartolome C. M.D. ⁴	Medical Center, Fresno
Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	6	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Community Regional	Kopacz, Maciej J. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:
Medical Center	Gender: Male	ID Number: 130222	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 009186	7257 N. Fresno St.	Maravilla, Nelson J. CRNA ⁴
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720	6
Kitt, Garrett D. CRNA ^{4 6}	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)451-3699	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	(559)451-3699	NPI: 1861447997	ID Number: 272150
ID Number: 236738	NPI: 1912948258	License No: A083830	7257 N. Fresno St.
7257 N. Fresno St.	License No: A030344	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	(559)451-3699
(559)451-3699	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1942808811
NPI: 1891204541	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	License No: RNA01423
License No: RNA00781	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Tagalog	11:59 PM
5:00 PM	Polish, Russian	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno	Hmong (White)
Hmong (White)	Le, Hoang T. M.D. ^{4 6}	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 107112	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7257 N. Fresno St.	Li, Eric C. M.D. ^{4 6}	Mihaljcic, Nadia C. CRNA ⁴
Kolotiniuk, Nikolai V. M.D. ¹	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	6
4 6	(559)451-3699	ID Number: 160436	Gender: Female
Gender: Male	NPI: 1912958893	7257 N. Fresno St.	ID Number: 161193

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
7257 N. Fresno St.	Nguyen, Kenneth V.	Gender: Male	NPI: 1457325029
Fresno, CA 93720	CRNA ^{4 6}	ID Number: 210505	License No: A089462
(559)451-3699	Gender: Male	7257 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1043493703	ID Number: 247186	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No
License No: RNA03550	7257 N. Fresno St.	(559)451-3699	Hours: Sun 12:00 PM - 11:59
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1851681399	PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri
Training Completed: Yes	(559)451-3699	License No: A124786	8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 12:00
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1497272835	Cultural Competence	AM - 11:59 PM
5:00 PM	License No: RNA00772	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Malayalam
Spanish, Swedish	5:00 PM	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Hospital,	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hmong (White)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Sapraj, Kuljit Kaur CRNA ^{4 6}
Medical Center	Hmong (White)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 263091
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Piro, Kathleen L. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	7257 N. Fresno St.
Nguyen, Ethan N. M.D. ^{4 6}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720
Gender: Male	Pham, Hoa V. M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 230020	(559)451-3699
ID Number: 146322	Gender: Male	7257 N. Fresno St.	NPI: 1508404153
7257 N. Fresno St.	ID Number: 077904	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: RNA01223
Fresno, CA 93720	7257 N. Fresno St.	(559)451-3699	Cultural Competence
(559)451-3699	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1730523952	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1902072424	(559)451-3699	License No: A134106	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A094286	NPI: 1487604419	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: G080410	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong (White)
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Spanish	Community Regional
Vietnamese	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center
Hospital(s): Clovis	Vietnamese	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Regional	Community Hospital,	Raza, Ahamed M.D. ^{4 6}	Sliva, Carol Y. CRNA ^{4 6}
Medical Center, Fresno	Community Regional	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center	ID Number: 187747	ID Number: 138841
Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	7257 N. Fresno St.	7257 N. Fresno St.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
	Phillips, James E. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)451-3699	(559)451-3699

Hours: Sun, Sat 12:00 AM - License No: RNA02622
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D. ⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D. ⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699 NPI: 1053581900
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hindi, Sindhi Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 Hong, Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Sindhi Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 Physician Language(s): Hindi, Sindhi Hmong (White) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 161274 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Sindhi Hospital(s): None Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, Community Regional Hospital(s): None Hmong (White) Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 161274 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, Community Regional Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Community Regional Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D.46 Gender: Male ID Number: 161274 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, Community Regional Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Community Regional Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reporte
Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, Community Regional Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Tekeste, Dejen S. CRNA ^{4 6} Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Weeks, David L. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 161274 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699 NPI: 1053581900
Hmong (White) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D. ⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. M.D. ⁴⁶ Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Tekeste, Dejen S. CRNA ^{4 6} Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Tekeste, Dejen S. CRNA ^{4 6} M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. (559)451-3699 NPI: 1053581900
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. Gender Werf, Brian D. 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male (559)451-3699 NPI: 1053581900
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 261047 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vander Werf, Brian D. 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Gender: Male ID Number: 227569 Vander Werf, Brian D. 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male (559)451-3699 NPI: 1053581900
Gender: Male Gender: Male Gender: Male (559)451-3699 ID Number: 261047 ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
Gender: Male Gender: Male Gender: Male (559)451-3699 ID Number: 261047 ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
ID Number: 261047 ID Number: 246520 ID Number: 227569 NPI: 1053581900
7257 N. Fresno St. 7257 N. Fresno St. 7257 N. Fresno St. License No: A102407
Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93720 Cultural Competence
(559)451-3699 (559)451-3699 Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1386604049 NPI: 1477075158 NPI: 1881030674 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A112190 License No: RNA00742 License No: A135115 5:00 PM
Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Spanish
Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Community Regional
Hmong (White) Swahili Hmong (White) Medical Center, Fresno
Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Heart and Surgical Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility:
$Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) \qquad \qquad Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) \qquad Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) \qquad \qquad Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) $
Stansbury, James A. M.D. ⁴ Uttam, Jai M.D. ⁴ Wagner, Andrew T. CRNA ⁴ Wiest, Daniel J. M.D. ⁴
Gender: Male Gender: Male
Gender: Male ID Number: 146797 Gender: Male ID Number: 203188
ID Number: 260853 7257 N. Fresno St. ID Number: 248662 7257 N. Fresno St.
7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699
(559)451-3699 NPI: 1740212703 (559)451-3699 NPI: 1104139443
NPI: 1548267149 License No: A084812 NPI: 1861978819 License No: A132112
License No: G088608 Cultural Competence License No: RNA00946 Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

278 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Training Completed: No

Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green)

Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Yadok, Zenret G. CRNA^{4 6}

Gender: Male ID Number: 242426 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699 NPI: 1346605581 License No: RNA00890 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hausa Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

Yamoah, Edwin K. M.D.¹⁴⁶

Self Reported Accessibility:

Medical Center, Kaweah

Delta District Hospital

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Gender: Male ID Number: 196080 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)451-3699 NPI: 1073757738 License No: A114280 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Fresno

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White)
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Endocrinology

Gender: Male

Eisa, Naseem M.D.45

ID Number: 209889
7230 N. Millbrook Ave.
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)431-6197
NPI: 1659600112
License No: A137168
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Arabic
Hospital(s): None

Hawkins Jr., Joseph B. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 007013 7230 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6197 NPI: 1841296894 License No: G051019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Fresno

Extender(s): Soto, Salome A. (NP), Flowe, Chelsea (NP), Hyatt, Sheri K. (P.A.)

Family Nurse Practitioner

Caminata, Timothy S. FNP⁴

Gender: Male
ID Number: 261044
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301
Fresno, CA 93701
(559)459-5660
NPI: 1649827882
License No: NP12520
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None

General Surgery

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Boone, Keith B. M.D.⁴⁵

Self Reported Accessibility:

Gender: Male
ID Number: 077898
205 E. River Park Cir. Ste
460
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)261-4500
NPI: 1265495139
License No: G068568
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi, Spanish

Physician Language(s): French, Spanish

Hospital(s): Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Townsend,

Nicole K. (P.A.)

Fresno

5:00 PM

Fathi, Amir H. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 245347 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 220

Fresno, CA 93701 (559)256-5140 NPI: 1396908398 License No: A136988 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Higa, Kelvin D. M.D.⁴⁵

Hospital(s): None

Gender: Male ID Number: 007282 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste 460

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1356304224 License No: G053771

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Hindi, Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hindi

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical

Hospital

Extender(s): Townsend, Nicole K. (P.A.), Vartanian,

Suzanne R. (NP),

Romanyshyn, Talia (NP)

Karipineni, Farah B. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 240756

2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 220

Fresno, CA 93701

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno (559)256-5140 NPI: 1164718524 License No: A149093 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Knoell, Oliver R. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292747 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste 460 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1982100020 License No: A187032 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center Ma, Pearl K. M.D.45	Eresno License No: A118162 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Shaheen, Osama M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 292526 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste 460 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1487166039 License No: A182727 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Takeda, Nicole K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 285699 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Wei, Yinan M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 291975 205 E. River Park Cir. Ste 460 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4500 NPI: 1154703130 License No: A187616 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Internal Medicine Abdelmalek, Kerolos M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 282068 2823 Fresno St.	Fresno Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Abdulmaula, Majdi L. M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 265339 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1295260529 License No: A169175 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Kaur, Rajandeep (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Adhlakha, Aadhar M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 235576 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1487091575 License No: A146430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis
		2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1841753787 License No: A177996 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male D Number: 292737 159 PM 11:59 PM 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Fresno St. Gender: Male D Number: 292737 (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Fresno St. Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM D Number: 293778 Community Regional Medical Center Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clowis Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clowis Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Tresno CA 93721	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gajarati, Hindi Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical NPI: 1538780556 License No: A185310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB,B.R.E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 276033 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM 11:59 PM 10 Number: 23812 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM 11:59 PM 11:59 PM 12:59 PM 12:59 PM 13:59 PM 13:59 PM 13:59 PM 14:59 PM 15:59 P	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 197619	NPI: 1841678448
Fresno, CA 93721 Gujarati, Hindi (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Center (559)459-6000 Mpi: 138608944 Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Compunity Regional Medical Center Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Compunity Regional Medical Center Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center September Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center September Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Saic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T) Gender: Male ID Number: 293823 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Gender: Male ID Number	ID Number: 292737	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical NP: 1760708341 License No: A186310 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) AllIII, Yasir M,D.4*5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293812 Community Hospital, Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1538780556 License No: A185310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Hilli, Yasir M.D. 45 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Before Reported Accessibi	Fresno, CA 93721	Gujarati, Hindi	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No
License No: A185310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibilit	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	NPI: 1760708341	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Agarwal, Anand M.D.¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293812 Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D.¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Agarwal, Anand M.D.¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence D Number: 292620 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E,T) Alr, Nimeshkumar R. Npl: 1336C38434 License No: A17079 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 Presno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E,T) Alr, Nimeshkumar R. Npl: 1336C38443 License No: A17079 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E,T) Alr, Nimeshkumar R. Npl: 1336C38443 License No: A174875 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 (559)459-6000 Alricular Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Physician Language(s): Arabic Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Physician Language(s): Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Physician Language(s): Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Physician Language(s): Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Physician Language(s): Alegra	NPI: 1538780556	Hospital		11:59 PM
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Gender: Male ID Number: 293812 Basic(P.EB,IB,R.E,T) Alegarbes, Pinky M. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1589 PM Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Sender: Male ID Number: 2823 Fresno St. Arabic Hospital(S): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alar, Nimeshkumar R. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396208443 Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported	License No: A185310	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - ID Number: 293812 2823 Fresno St. Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Sender: Male ID Number: 276033 11:59 PM Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 1599 Albayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID N	•	Al Hilli, Yasir M.D. ^{4 5}		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 293812 Agarwal, Anand M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Agarwal, Anand M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Al-Bayati, Asseel N. M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 29378 Agarwal, Anand M.D.145 Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Gender: Male Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Community Hospital, Community Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45		•	11:59 PM	Alegarbes, Pinky M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center (559)459-6000 MPI: 18870684 License No: A186693 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM Hou		ID Number: 293812		-
Community Regional Medical Center NPI: 1801424114 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- 11:59 PM Hospital (Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno, CA 93721 (S59)459-6000 NPI: 1588706584 License No: A088583 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- 11:59 PM Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4-5 (S59)459-6000 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D.4-5 (S59)459-6000 RPI: 1386638691 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	. ,	2823 Fresno St.		ID Number: 131371
Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 276033 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- ID Number: 276033 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male Cultural Competence ID Number: 228238 Tresno St. Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence ID Number: 228238 Tresno St. Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence ID Number: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Cultural Competence ID Number: 228238 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Unumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male Dinumber: 228238 Tresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male		Fresno, CA 93721		2823 Fresno St.
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D. ^{1.4.5} Gender: Male D Number: 276033 Community Hospital, Community Regional NPI: 1386638691 Community Regional Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4.5} Gender: Male D Number: 228238 Resno St. Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4.5} Cender: Male D Number: 228238 Tresno St. Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4.5} Cender: Male D Number: 228238 Resno St. Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4.5} Cender: Male D Number: 228238 Resno St. Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Amro E. Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1295296333 Reference M.D. ^{4.5} Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Amro E. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alir, Amro E. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessi	, ,	(559)459-6000		Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Agarwal, Anand M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 276033 11:59 PM 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, 10 Number: 292620 Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 2928238 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 2828238 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alis PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alis PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alis PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 2823778 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 288237 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 2823207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283		NPI: 1801424114	, ,	(559)459-6000
Agarwal, Anand M.D. 145 Gender: Male ID Number: 276033 2823 Fresno St. Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional NPI: 1336638691 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Male ID Number: 293678 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Gender: Male ID Number: 293600 Community Hospital, Community Regional Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional Al-Bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293778 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male Unumber: 293600 NPI: 1396208443 License No: A177079 Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male Unumber: 293600 NPI: 1396208443 License No: A177079 Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: David Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM- Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community		License No: A186693	•	NPI: 1588706584
Gender: Male ID Number: 276033 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1336638691 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292630 Alicense No: A176805 Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alicense No: A176805 Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Alicense No: A176805 Gender: Male ID Number: 293620 Alicense No: A176805 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 293721 Gender: Male ID Number: 28323Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male ID Number: 283236 Arabic, Italian, Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None Alican Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male ID Number: 28388790 License No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Alicense No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Alicense No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Alicense No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Alicense No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1558988790 License No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1396069944 License No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1396069944 License No: A176805 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1558988790 License No: A184071 Cult	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence		License No: A088583
ID Number: 276033	Agarwal, Anand M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: No		
Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Description of Mours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Ramiz W. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Description of Mours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Ramiz W. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	ID Number: 276033	11:59 PM	Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Description of Mours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93721 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Easic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Ramiz W. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	11:59 PM
NPI: 1336638691 License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 2928238 Gender: Male ID Number: 2928238 Fresno St. D Number: 2928238 Fresno St. D Number: 2928238 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Ali, Amro E. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self R	Fresno, CA 93721	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 293778	Physician Language(s):
License No: A173575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: Cultural Competence ID Number: 292620 Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - In Spital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Community Hospital, Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Competence Training Competence Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Clovis Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Community Hospital, Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Dender: Male ID Number: 283207 Self Reported Accessibility: Dender: Male ID Number:	` '	• •		Arabic, Italian, Spanish,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 292620 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 2928238 Gender: Male ID Number: 2928238 ID Number: 228238 ID Number: 228238 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 228238 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ali, Amro E. M.D. 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 2823 Fresno St. Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 2823 Fresno St. Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 28283 Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 28283 Fresno St. Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 28283 Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 291753 Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 28283 Self Reported Accessibility: Dumber: 2				
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 292620 Ali, Amro E. M.D.45 Gender: Male Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 2823 Fresno St. Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 MPI: 1396208443 Community Regional Medical Center D Number: 228238 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 283207 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 9372		•	,	
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	•	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - In	•	Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. ^{4 5}		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 License No: A177079 Gender: Male ID Number: 291753 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cultural Competence ID Number: 228238 Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Gender: Male License No: A144975 Drumber: 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Training Com			•	Ali, Amro E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 ID Number: 22823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 ID Number: 228238 ID Number: 2823 Fresno St. ID Number: 282		ID Number: 292620	• .	Gender: Male
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 NPI: 1558988790 License No: A184071 Cultural Competence Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence ID Number: 283207 Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Fresno, CA 93721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence The serior CA 93721 Community Hospital, Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence The serior CA 93721 Community Hospital, Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence The serior CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Training Completed: No T		2823 Fresno St.		ID Number: 291753
Ahir, Nimeshkumar R. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396208443 License No: A177079 Cultural Competence Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. 4 5 Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, (559)459-6000 NPI: 1558988790 License No: A184071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Compunity Hospital,		Fresno, CA 93721		2823 Fresno St.
M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 ID Number: 228238 ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Fresno, CA 93721 ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: 228238 ID Number: 228238 ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None ID Number: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis ID Number: 283207 ID Number: 28320	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000		Fresno, CA 93721
Gender: Male ID Number: 228238 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D.45 Gender: Male 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun -	•	NPI: 1396208443	• •	(559)459-6000
ID Number: 228238 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Fresno, CA 93721 Community Hospital, Community Regional		License No: A177079	, ,	NPI: 1558988790
2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5} Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Alchi, Ramiz W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Gender: Male 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence		License No: A184071
Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Cultural Competence This part of the state of t		• .	•	•
(559)459-6000 Hospital(s): None Gender: Male 11:59 PM NPI: 1396069944 Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 283207 Hospital(s): Clovis License No: A144975 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 2823 Fresno St. Community Hospital, Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional			·	• .
NPI: 1396069944 License No: A144975 Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5} Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 283207 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 2823 Fresno St. Community Hospital, Community Regional	•		•	
License No: A144975 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 2823 Fresno St. Community Hospital, Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5} Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional	` ,	,		
Cultural Competence Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5} Fresno, CA 93721 Community Regional				,
T : : O		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		•
	•	Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D. ^{4 5}		, ,
	Training Completed: Yes		(559)459-4543	Medical Center

	France	France	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-4543
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1376159962 License No: A187323	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1689038291 License No: A173457
Almodovar, Kyle M. D.O. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Aung, Naw Aye Aye M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 257395	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 278375	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-4543	Community Hospital,	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1326433350	Community Regional	NPI: 1336499763	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: 20A15120	Medical Center	License No: A123605	•
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Batth, Amtinder S. M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male ID Number: 186281
11:59 PM	Attalla, Madonna M. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.
	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721
Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Mokatrin,	ID Number: 283869	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-4543
Rhonda (P.A.)	2823 Fresno St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1386914067
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	License No: A118675
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-4543	Basraon, Rajvir K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Alpas, Mehmet D. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1184115438	Gender: Female ID Number: 188977	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Male	License No: A175856	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
ID Number: 256390	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1245422559	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	License No: A122530	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1356897680	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Bekal, Sundeep D.O. ^{4 5}
License No: A162542	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 283224
Training Completed: No	Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721
11:59 PM	ID Number: 234356	Hindi, Punjabi	(559)459-4543
Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1174083323
Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721	Community Hospital,	License No: DO19590
Community Regional	(559)459-6000	Community Regional	Cultural Competence
Medical Center, Fresno	NPI: 1659707826	Medical Center, Fresno	Training Completed: No
Heart and Surgical Hospital	License No: A146466	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	11:59 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis
Arora, Amita M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Batlawala, Davit M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Hospital,
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Gender: Male	Community Regional
ID Number: 292751	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 285495	Medical Center
2823 Fresno St.	Arabic	2823 Fresno St.	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Bhinder, Imrin K. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1679943880
Gender: Female	NPI: 1336577527	Regional Medical Center	License No: A142018
ID Number: 295080	License No: A139923	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes	Chug, Rahul D.O.45	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Gender: Male	11:59 PM
NPI: 1700406014	5:00 PM	ID Number: 284320	Physician Language(s):
License No: A188767	Physician Language(s):	2823 Fresno St.	Hindi
Cultural Competence	Hindi, Nepali	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1164984704	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
11:59 PM	Community Regional	License No: 20A19735	Dang, Paul T. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 176140
Community Regional	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.
Medical Center	Chahwala, Jugal R. M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93721
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	(559)459-6000
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 263405	Hospital	NPI: 1801882592
Bhogireddy, Varija M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: C054764
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 217975	(559)459-6000	Collins, David L. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: Yes
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1548790744	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A166366	ID Number: 241638	11:59 PM
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1750644944	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93721	Spanish, Vietnamese
License No: A137452	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	NPI: 1801060926	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	License No: 20A08957	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	Das, Ankur K. M.D. ^{4 5}
	*	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Telugu	Chaudhry, Hunza M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 278334
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 295087	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721
Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	Spanish	(559)459-6000
Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1225430937
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1669001632	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A148194
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A186304	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Bista, Prakriti M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	D'Souza, Ria M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	11:59 PM
ID Number: 227925	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 227902	Hospital(s): None
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	THOU I IN	Fresno, CA 93721	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
. 100110, 071 007 21		(559)459-6000	

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Datta, Sorabh M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	2066 E Copper Ave Ste 104	NPI: 1427128354
Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93730	License No: A050630
ID Number: 293807	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)299-2997	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	Desai, Anand H. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1659384295 License No: A062295	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721	Gender: Male		11:59 PM
(559)459-6000	ID Number: 278339	Cultural Competence	
NPI: 1174151492 License No: A187357	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Arabic
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: No	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1417211749	Tagalog	Community Regional
11:59 PM	License No: A135071	Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Fresno
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Daud, Salar M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Fincalero,	Ellis, Bradley C. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Francisco M. (NP)	Gender: Male
ID Number: 292608	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility:	ID Number: 169638
2823 Fresno St.	•	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	2823 Fresno St.
Fresno, CA 93721	Dimitrova, Albena V. M.D. ⁴	Dizon, Dominic T. M.D. ²	Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-6000		Gender: Male	(559)459-6000
NPI: 1619593860	Gender: Female ID Number: 143639	ID Number: 096170	NPI: 1831164607
License No: A182908	2823 Fresno St.	2066 E. Copper Ave. Ste	License No: A107115
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721	101	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	(559)459-6000	Fresno, CA 93730	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1861490674	(559)299-2997	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	License No: A086862	NPI: 1659384295	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	License No: A062295	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis
De La Cruz Mayhua, Juan	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,
M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Community Regional
Gender: Male	Bulgarian, Russian	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 291741	Hospital(s): Clovis	Tagalog	Heart and Surgical Hospital
2823 Fresno St.	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	Community Regional	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)459-6000	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Elzahaby, Christina M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1619596426	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Dolle, Nahlla M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
License No: A183754	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	ID Number: 289746
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 531487	2823 Fresno St.
Training Completed: No	Dizon, Dominic T. M.D. ²	2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000
11:59 PM	ID Number: 096170	(559)459-6000	NPI: 1306387659

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
License No: A167314	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Francis, Shamitha L. M.D. ¹	Physician Language(s):	
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	4 5	Arabic, Spanish	
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 200438	Community Hospital,	
11:59 PM	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	Community Regional	
Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93721	Medical Center, Fresno	
Community Hospital,	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)459-6000	Heart and Surgical Hospital	
Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1265686273	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A127966	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Farhart, Waqas M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Gambhir, Vandana M.D. ^{4 5}	
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 268958	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 235618	
Evtimov, Stoimen S. M.D. ⁴	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	
5	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	
Gender: Male	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	
ID Number: 152910	NPI: 1528591369	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1316226327	
2823 Fresno St.	License No: A169453	Gabriel, Andrew S. D.O. ^{4 5}	License No: A148930	
Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	
(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 274520	Training Completed: Yes	
NPI: 1184861684	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	
License No: A106441	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	
Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1669977740	Hindi, Punjabi	
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: 20A17886	Hospital(s): Clovis	
11:59 PM	Fletcher, Chantal C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Community Regional	
Bulgarian, German, Russian,	ID Number: 097824	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno	
Spanish	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital	
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1831207976	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ghomashi,	
Fagbule, Olasunkanmi S.	License No: A080448	Gabriel, San A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Mohammadjavid J. M.D. ^{4 5}	
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 135371	ID Number: 276090	
ID Number: 144326	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.	2823 Fresno St.	
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93721	Fresno, CA 93721	
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)459-6000	(559)459-6000	
(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1922025857	NPI: 1316436710	
NPI: 1699950063	Community Regional	License No: A095909	License No: A173986	
License No: A100735	Medical Center	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

11:59 PM

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:53 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1114245248 License No: 20A13377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Hans, Simar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 284323 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1619537644
Gorukanti, Kavya M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 278731 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)603-7300 NPI: 1093133738 License No: A173227	Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gudwani, Sangeeta M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 190325	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gupta, Rohan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 278763 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1811304462	License No: A181291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)549-6000 NPI: 1396701884 License No: A122970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	License No: A145462 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Hassan, Muhammad M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 285491 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000
Grant, Connor D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 287984 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1821511965 License No: DO19253	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gurtch, Shota P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 144375 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1821284449	NPI: 1083193304 License No: A173970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gupta, Monika M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 156075 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1417194234	License No: A101612 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Russian	Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hernandez, Christina M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Female
Grewal, Sundeep K. D.O. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 212513 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721		Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 143459 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1386824043 License No: A101109

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 279844	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hung, Charles M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 190245	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1154700540	Amharic
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A172773	Hospital(s): None
Hootman, Kyra K. D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Female	NPI: 1518974161	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 148318	License No: C053252	11:59 PM	Jimenez, Gloria P. M.D. ⁴⁵
2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female
Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 141998 2823 Fresno St.
NPI: 1437108131	11:59 PM	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721
License No: 20A10293	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	(559)603-7300
Cultural Competence	Cantonese, Mandarin	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1023218419
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A099553
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center	Jaini, Sridivya M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 204016	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Community Hospital,	Ibrahim, Wagih W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM
Community Regional	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721	Physician Language(s):
Medical Center, Fresno	ID Number: 146936	(559)459-6000	Spanish
Heart and Surgical Hospital	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1093096919	Hospital(s): None
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A130261	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Htwe, Than Aung M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1518152867	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Jin, Manlin M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Gender: Male	License No: A099134	11:59 PM	Gender: Male
ID Number: 278753	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 192063
2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Telugu	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-6000
NPI: 1154774099	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1366644957
License No: A162681	Arabic	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A097844
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Jemjem, Loza H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hospital	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Extender(s): Toscano-Smith,	ID Number: 213537	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	Katherine (NP), Litiema,	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	Cecil K. (NP), Shelly, Navjit	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,	(P.A.)	(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,
Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1740680867	Community Regional
Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A136307	Medical Center, Fresno
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Italiya, Dishaben V. M.D. ^{4 5}		Heart and Surgical Hospital

		_	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Extender(s): Moua, Ger C.	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.
(NP), Mechael, Philip F.	NPI: 1043749039	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721
(P.A.)	License No: A164858	Community Regional	(559)459-6000
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	NPI: 1174824015
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital	License No: A123216
Jo, Linda J. D.O. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 286066	Hospital(s): Clovis	Kaur, Amandeep M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	Community Hospital,	Gender: Female	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Community Regional	ID Number: 280827	Physician Language(s):
(559)459-6000	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	2823 Fresno St.	Hindi, Punjabi
NPI: 1629574744	Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: 20A17878	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1962999649	Community Regional
Training Completed: No	Kang, Mandip M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A174050	Medical Center, Fresno
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital,
11:59 PM	ID Number: 283202	Training Completed: No	Fresno Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None	Khan, Sidrah M.D. ^{4 5}
Joshi, Bhavin D.O. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1295231249	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Gender: Male	License No: A173539	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 271394
ID Number: 295921	Cultural Competence	Kaur, Gurleen M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 293773	(559)459-6000
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1194054858
NPI: 1316407067	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A115674
License No: 20A19805	Hospital	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1184245862	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A183999	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Kanji, Zahara A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
11:59 PM	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 274468	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Hospital,
Community Hospital,	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Community Regional
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Medical Center	(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	Medical Center
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1659875433	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A173555	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Kalsi, Ramneek M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Khan, Waqas M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 292591
ID Number: 263957	11:59 PM	Kaur, Navjot M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.
2823 Fresno St.	I I .JJ I IVI	Gender: Female	
Fresno, CA 93721		ID Number: 228349	Fresno, CA 93721

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)459-6000	Ko, Ryan L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1194342246	Gender: Male	(559)459-6000	5:00 PM
License No: A184668	ID Number: 204201	NPI: 1033747324	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A182882	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No	Lwin, Tin May M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	NPI: 1609207281	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A128029	11:59 PM	ID Number: 169647
Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.
Community Regional	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721
Medical Center	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Regional	(559)459-6000
Self Reported Accessibility:	11:59 PM	Medical Center	NPI: 1588850879
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A116284
Kim, Heeyoon M.D. ^{4 5}	Burmese	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Louis-Jacques, Patrick	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 289098	Community Hospital,	M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	Community Regional	Gender: Male	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Medical Center, Fresno	ID Number: 099523	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-6000	Heart and Surgical Hospital	2823 Fresno St.	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1679026363	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: A183558	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Ma, Shing-Lu M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Kummati, Deepa L. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1992707442	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	License No: A077500	ID Number: 278716
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 247650	Cultural Competence	2823 Fresno St.
5:00 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93721
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)459-6000
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	NPI: 1154625044
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1750566154	Physician Language(s): French	License No: A110398
Knoell, Sophia A. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C153084 Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 293791	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Physician Language(s):	Lwin, Kyaw Kyaw M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)459-6000	Hindi, Telugu	Gender: Male ID Number: 278717	Community Hospital,
NPI: 1508358979 License No: A186160	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)451-3699	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Lamba, Simarjeet S. M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1043518665	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
11:59 PM	5	License No: A116283	,
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Mahajan, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5}
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 292752	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed, No	ID Number: 278734
Daolo(1 ,LD,1D,11,L,1)	2020 I 163110 Ot.		2823 Fresno St.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93721	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-6000	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000
NPI: 1144534744	Surgical Hospital	•	NPI: 1538391271
License No: A144240	Self Reported Accessibility:	Meghpara, Sanket M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	License No: A112773
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 292750	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Manesh, Supreet S. M.D. ¹⁴	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Manesii, Supreet S. M.D.	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	Gender: Male	(559)459-6000	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 146929	NPI: 1487116893	Physician Language(s):
Community Hospital,	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A181881	Hindi, Telugu
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Medical Center	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1568661296	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A102170	11:59 PM	Nibber, Amisha M.D. ^{4 5}
Mahmood, Omar S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female
Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 254214
ID Number: 289768	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721
Fresno, CA 93721	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000
(559)459-6000	Hindi, Punjabi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1114309457
NPI: 1225597172	Hospital(s): Clovis	,	License No: A152320
License No: A179279	Community Hospital,	Mo, Fan D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Community Regional		Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	ID Number: 283097	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	•	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1083111405	Hindi, Punjabi
Self Reported Accessibility:	Martinez-Cuellar, Jorge E.	License No: 20A17752	Hospital(s): Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,
Malhi, Neetu M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Community Regional
Gender: Female	ID Number: 148314	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 284886	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital
2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)459-6000	NPI: 1750568523	Community Regional	Nwadei, Fabian M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1033670716	License No: A105687	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male
License No: A180061	Cultural Competence	Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 278678
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721
Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	(559)459-6000
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Narra, Swapna R. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female	NPI: 1457348310
Hospital(s): Clovis	Extender(s): Bao, Silin (NP),	ID Number: 162875	License No: C128694
Community Hospital,	Wang, Miao (NP)		
Community Floopital,	rrang, mao (m /	2823 Fresno St.	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Oladipo, Segun E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 286160 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1245727684 License No: A181472 Cultural Competence	(559)603-7300 NPI: 1326402132 License No: A159122 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Panoyan, Aren M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 234715 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Partovi, Kiandokht M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 205331 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1689763427 License No: C055287	Fresno Gender: Male ID Number: 195595 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1497068100 License No: A125288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Sinhalese, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Padariya, Palna U. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 293811 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1558999300	NPI: 1740698794 License No: A146132 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Russian Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Parmar, Sarojben N. M.D. ¹ 45	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Patel, Ajay V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 245980 2823 Fresno St.	Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Phan, Thao Mien D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 274516 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275039901 License No: 20A17931 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
License No: A186125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Palakodety, Naga Swathi L. M.D. 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 280504 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	Gender: Female ID Number: 198347 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1053608133 License No: A125473 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1235516477 License No: A150753 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 AM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Russian Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Perera, Isira A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pillai, Manju G. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 228290 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275843575 License No: A121909

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

F	F	F	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 292756	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Sharma, Vidushi M.D. ⁴⁵
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	Armenian, Russian	Gender: Female
Fresno, CA 93721	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 195612
(559)459-6000	Tagalog	Community Hospital,	2823 Fresno St.
NPI: 1124655444	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721
License No: A183998	Community Hospital,	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)459-6000
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1790091064
Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A124066
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Satish Balaji, Kalavagunta	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Community Hospital,	Sandhu, Surinder M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	11:59 PM
Community Regional	Gender: Male	ID Number: 228308	Physician Language(s):
Medical Center	ID Number: 288820	2823 Fresno St.	Hindi, Punjabi
Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000	Extender(s): Gregory,
Sakkalaek, Adeeb M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)603-7300	NPI: 1902093511	Joseph E. (P.A.), Lee, Sia
Gender: Male	NPI: 1811558836	License No: A107157	(NP)
ID Number: 265356	License No: A179017	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Shein, Thwe T. M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Gender: Female
NPI: 1679927024	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 224464
License No: A158997	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hindi, Telugu	2823 Fresno St.
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721
Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1144516972
11:59 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Shabbir, Shahid M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A127899
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 268354	Training Completed: No
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Sargsyan, Emma M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Salazar-Kagunye, Raquel	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 257386	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1891189072	Burmese, Mandarin
ID Number: 204514	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A146864	Hospital(s): Clovis
2823 Fresno St.	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,
Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1013359314	Training Completed: No	Community Regional
(559)459-6000	License No: A162400	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno
NPI: 1174896880	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital
License No: A129754	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Shergill, Annie M.D. ^{4 5}
a.i.iig Completedi 100		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
			Condon i omalo

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 246730		2823 Fresno St.	
2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93721	Community Regional	(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)459-6000	Medical Center	NPI: 1568815066	11:59 PM
NPI: 1609257153	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A162699	Physician Language(s):
License No: A168332	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi
Cultural Competence	•	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Shwe, Sein M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	ID Number: 188227	Hospital(s): Clovis	·
Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	Community Hospital,	Singh, Nirmal M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	Community Regional	ID Number: 286426
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1477868412	Medical Center, Fresno	2823 Fresno St.
Shilpa, Mysore S. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A117739	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93721
Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000
ID Number: 192083	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1831757921
2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Singh, Karminder M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A182821
Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 267942	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1750398897	Burmese	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A109570	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1295274108	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Silver, Kenneth J. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A164498	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Singh, Prabhneet M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 035184	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female
Hindi, Kannada, Tamil	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 283240
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1073628079	Community Hospital,	(559)387-2150
Shirani Lapar, Ziba M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: G059984	Community Regional	NPI: 1881190429
Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A179326
ID Number: 291015	Training Completed: Yes	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -
(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Singh, Navjit M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM
NPI: 1639337991	Spanish	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: C166594	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 253987	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Community Regional
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	Medical Center
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Singh, Kalbir M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)387-2150 NPI: 1679835425	Self Reported Accessibility:
I I.JJ FIVI	Gender: Female	License No: A138760	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
	ID Number: 263515	LICELISE INC. A 130/00	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Souliman, Moutasim M.D. ⁴	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93721
5	Training Completed: Yes	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)459-6000
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1427499268
ID Number: 283228	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A149523
2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	Tiwary, Kaushik M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93721	Hindi, Punjabi	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
(559)387-2150	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 278581	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1407319700	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM
License No: A178786	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Tadi, Ravikanth R. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	NPI: 1144584434	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 229286	License No: A139071	Vu, Quan M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 283212
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1275823635	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93721
Subramaniam,	License No: A147160	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-6000
Rajarathinam M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1487117339
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: 20A19896
ID Number: 191062	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Trannguyen, Minh T. D.O.4	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	5	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 274570	11:59 PM
NPI: 1053628198	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): None
License No: A123370	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93721	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1366948093	Walker, Ramona M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A179836	Gender: Female
	Ting, Jarriet A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 206035
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	2823 Fresno St.
Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 278578	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721
Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	(559)459-6000
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1215969506
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1265792360	Community Hospital,	License No: C131004
Suman, Jagpal S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	License No: A117859	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 202730	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	11:59 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	, , , , , , ,	Community Hospital,
NPI: 1336411685	Hospital(s): Clovis	Tsao, Derek M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Community Regional
License No: A128300	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 278579	Medical Center, Fresno
	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	Heart and Surgical Hospital
	Community regional	2823 Fresho St.	riodit dila Gargiodi rioopilai

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: 20A19938	Hospital(s): Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,
Wang, Hongtao M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1033564943	Training Completed: No	Community Regional
Gender: Male	License No: A158768	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 195580	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Surgical Hospital
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	Community Regional	Mendez-Ruiz, Aldo Axel
NPI: 1609173517	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A125458	Mandarin	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 292475
Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,	Zidane, Ali M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Community Regional	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721
11:59 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	ID Number: 245864	(559)459-6000
Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1881042968
Mandarin	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A186640
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	Yoon, Ji Ae M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1396127668	Training Completed: No
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	License No: A151032	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Win, Sandar M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 284283	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
Gender: Female	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 201081	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
2823 Fresno St.	(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1033539986	Physician Language(s):	Neurology
(559)459-6000	License No: A156580	Arabic	Afshinnik, Arash M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1639304975	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
License No: A107902	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 277767
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	Nephrology	Fresno, CA 93721
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	Kebede, Amanuel A. M.D. ⁴	(559)603-7300
5:00 PM	Community Regional	5	NPI: 1154598183
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male	License No: A126403
Burmese	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 284716	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital, Community Regional	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -
Medical Center	Zaidi, Syeda D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000	11:59 PM
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	NPI: 1972098275	Hospital(s): Community
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 283205	License No: A174760	Regional Medical Center
,	2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Extender(s): Palecek, David
Wu, Muzo M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	T. (NP), Tallman, Kelsey E.
ID Number: 257606	(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(P.A.), Padda, Amriptal S.
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1619439767	11:59 PM	(NP)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Babur, Shawn M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Clovis	Farban, Eric S. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	NPI: 1124558267	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male
ID Number: 289210	License No: 20A19737	Community Regional	ID Number: 139659
7257 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	7257 N. Fresno St.
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93720
(559)227-7463	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)227-7463
NPI: 1083142913	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1912965773
License No: A163761	Hospital(s): Clovis	Choe, Hana M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C184935
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Community Regional	ID Number: 282582	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno	7257 N. Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)227-7463	Office Staff Language(s):
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	NPI: 1336301571	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Bharath, Suman P. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C179398	Physician Language(s):
Hmong (White)	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Hmong (White)
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 284825	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
	(559)459-6000	Office Staff Language(s):	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Babur, Shawn M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	NPI: 1235664244	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Glassner, Stuart J. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
ID Number: 289210	License No: A172816	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 228453
2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Hmong (White)	2823 Fresno St.
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Fresno, CA 93721
(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital	(559)227-7463
NPI: 1083142913	11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1912105677
License No: A163761	Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: 20A14656
Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center	Farban, Eric S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 139659	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Choe, Hana M.D. ^{4 5}	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 282582	(559)459-6000	Extender(s): Waireri, Andrew
Community Regional	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301	NPI: 1912965773	N. (NP), Cho, Ji E. (P.A.)
Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: C184935	Self Reported Accessibility:
Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)451-3687	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1336301571	Training Completed: No	Kahal, Sandeep M.D. ^{4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: C179398	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Female
Belchenko, Dmitry D.O.45	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	ID Number: 273946
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.
ID Number: 284322			Fresno, CA 93721

	<u> </u>	, and the second	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)459-6000	Community Regional	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1780124172	Medical Center	ID Number: 293232	Training Completed: No
License No: A172452	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	11:59 PM
Training Completed: No	Long, Alan E. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	NPI: 1437647583	Self Reported Accessibility:
11:59 PM	ID Number: 245755	License No: A186697	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	Torres, Dolores M.D. ^{4 5}
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)603-7300	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 293964
Kuybu, Okkes M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1194933945	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.
Gender: Male	License No: C054509	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93721
ID Number: 291735	Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center	(559)459-6000
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1689170722
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A164781
(559)459-6000	11:59 PM	Reza, Mohona M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1336502707	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No
License No: A185015	Mandarin, Spanish	ID Number: 293232	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	7257 N. Fresno St.	11:59 PM
Training Completed: No	Regional Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Community
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Extender(s): Johnson,	(559)222-7246	Regional Medical Center
11:59 PM	Lindsey (P.A.), Keller,	NPI: 1437647583	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	Ashley L. (P.A.), Sunay,	License No: A186697	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Self Reported Accessibility:	Melis (NP)	Cultural Competence	Vishwas, Mellekate S.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	M.D. ⁴⁵
Lakhani, Abdullah H. M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	M.d. Gender: Male
5	Pednekar, Noorie M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	ID Number: 284717
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Office Staff Language(s):	2823 Fresno St.
ID Number: 048249	ID Number: 280490	Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Fresno, CA 93721
7257 N. Fresno St.	2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	(559)459-6000
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93721	Hmong (White)	NPI: 1568690253
(559)227-7463	(559)603-7300	Hospital(s): None	License No: C181471
NPI: 1497145916	NPI: 1700288057	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
License No: A050260	License No: A145308	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Sultan, Nazeem M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 285695	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Extender(s): Brar, Satwinder
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93721	K. (NP)
Hmong, Hmong, Spanish	Regional Medical Center	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:
Physician Language(s): Urdu	•	NPI: 1114399912	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A182279	Yuen, Carlen A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Community Hospital,	Reza, Mohona M.D. ^{4 5}		Gender: Female
,,	Noza, monona m.b.		Condent Ginale

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno ID Number: 283103 Hospital(s): Clovis Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Medical Center, Fresno 2823 Fresno St. Community Hospital, 11:59 PM Surgical Hospital Community Regional Extender(s): Cox, Brittany N. Fresno, CA 93721 Hospital(s): Community Medical Center, Fresno (559)459-6000 Regional Medical Center (P.A.), Mena, Rebecca (NP) NPI: 1508210535 Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: License No: A176832 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cultural Competence Krel. Mark D.O.45 MacDonald, Robert L. Training Completed: No M.D.45 **Neurosurgery** Gender: Male Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -ID Number: 272894 Gender: Male El-Zuway, Salem M.D.45 11:59 PM 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301 ID Number: 256260 Gender: Female Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Fresno, CA 93701 7257 N. Fresno St. ID Number: 279260 Hospital Fresno, CA 93720 (559)459-5660 7257 N. Fresno St. Self Reported Accessibility: NPI: 1326450685 (559)227-7463 Fresno, CA 93720 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: 20A14234 NPI: 1053476887 (559)227-7463 Zelaya, Jaime E. M.D.^{4 5} License No: A152971 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1912414707 Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: C175351 ID Number: 284964 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Training Completed: No Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -2823 Fresno St. Training Completed: No 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -English, Russian, Spanish Office Staff Language(s): (559)459-6000 5:00 PM NPI: 1508248568 Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Office Staff Language(s): License No: A161806 Physician Language(s): Hospital Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Hmong (White) Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Community Training Completed: No Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hmong (White) Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -Regional Medical Center Krel, Mark D.O.45 Hospital(s): Clovis 11:59 PM Extender(s): Kapoor, Monika Community Hospital, Gender: Male Hospital(s): None B. (P.A.) Community Regional ID Number: 272894 Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: **Medical Center** 7257 N. Fresno St. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fresno, CA 93720 Extender(s): Anwarzai, Neuroradiology Yang, Kaiyun M.D.⁴⁵ Abdella (P.A.), Clawges, (559)227-7463 Gender: Female NPI: 1326450685 Amv (P.A.) Ziegler, Jordan I. M.D.^{4 5} ID Number: 285673 Self Reported Accessibility: License No: 20A14234 Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) **Cultural Competence** 2823 Fresno St. ID Number: 115881 Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93721 Kashyap, Samir D.O.45 2823 Fresno St. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -(559)459-6000 Fresno, CA 93721 Gender: Male NPI: 1487224002 5:00 PM (559)459-6000 ID Number: 293788 Office Staff Language(s): License No: A177797 NPI: 1710923412 2823 Fresno St. Hmong, Hmong, Spanish **Cultural Competence** Fresno, CA 93721 License No: A091470 Physician Language(s): Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** (559)459-6000 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -English, Russian, Spanish Training Completed: No NPI: 1154734606

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: 20A15599

Training Completed: No

Cultural Competence

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

11:59 PM

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Hospital(s): None

Fresno Extender(s): Keobounnam, Athena (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Pathology

Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: 205356 7230 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6197 NPI: 1134333511 License No: A108355 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

Pediatric Cardiology

Brook, Michael M. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 521025 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1467488262 License No: G066635 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Malkar, Manish B. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 271723 215 N Fresno St Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1124249073 License No: C171020

Fresno

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

Roge, Claude L. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 288999 726 Medical Center Dr. East Fresno, CA 93611 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1053421537 License No: A032404 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,

Pediatric Gastroenterology

Community Regional

Medical Center

Haight, Michael A. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 046623 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1558372185 License No: G053221 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,

Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital

Community Regional

Fresno

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)

Pediatric Infectious Disease

Rongkavilit, Chokechai M.D.45

Gender: Male ID Number: 218355 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1245277730 License No: C140364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): Thai

Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)

Pediatric Nephrology

Black, Elizabeth A. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Female ID Number: 275418 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1043697113 License No: A151555 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)

Fresno

Gender: Male

Pediatric Neurology

Foster, Timothy C. M.D.^{4 5}

ID Number: 228216 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1740244995 License No: C146129 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Pediatric Pulmonary

Do, Paul C. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 192354 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1942326269

License No: A107442 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(R)

Moua, John M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male

ID Number: 187583

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4543 NPI: 1154502573 License No: A101940 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno ID Number: 283113 215 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)325-5656 NPI: 1104323146 License No: A179057 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Fresno (559)459-6000 NPI: 1578915666 License No: A164247 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Klepac, William D. (NP)
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Rheumatology	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,	Community Regional Medical Center Physical Medicine Rehab	Yuvienco, Candice Marie R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 281044
Valley Children's Hospital, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)	Atallah, Najdat A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 243220 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	ID Number: 188249 2066 E Copper Ave Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93730 (559)299-2997 NPI: 1720269418	6107 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)603-7700 NPI: 1588185482 License No: A176478
Pediatrics Garcia Aristizabal, Luz Adriana M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 105330 2066 E. Copper Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93730	(559)459-4543 NPI: 1558347187 License No: C051461 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6296 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A122233 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Jacobson, Michael C.
(559)299-2997 NPI: 1801998133 License No: A080314 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 211016 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-5660
5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Extender(s): Hakimi, Simon (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kahlon, Nimar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283038	Urology Chan, Andrea A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 191407 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-5660 NPI: 1154681906	NPI: 1497736177 License No: A097915 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A120129

2823 Fresno St.

Fresno, CA 93721

Gender: Female

Nguyen, Diem N. M.D.^{4 5}

Hospital

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Extender(s): Caminata, Timothy S. (FNP), Kurtz, Steven (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Extender(s): Khara, Gagandeep K. (NP), Kane, James (NP) Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D. ¹ 45	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG AVENUE	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MERCED
Juwono, Timothy M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Chiropractor	STREET
Gender: Male ID Number: 294303 6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)303-7300 NPI: 1639674872 License No: A186256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 146944 6107 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)603-7700 NPI: 1467426478 License No: A074920 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Vang, Chao (NP), Ipsen, Cory (P.A.) Accessibility:	Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000757 4646 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Chiropractor Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Minor, Thomas X. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 136272 6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710	Limited(P,EB,IB,E) CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - 1ST STREET, STE 104	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pediatrics	Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
(559)603-7700	Internal Medicine	Don-Pedro, Data O. M.D. ⁴	Pediatrics
NPI: 1356411649 License No: A078051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital	Sidhu, Kulraj S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000315 4844 N. First St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1992957088 License No: A104645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000757 4646 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1235624255 License No: A174423 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela N. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000317 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1295837177 License No: A035880 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Regional Medical Center

302 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	
Spanish	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	
Accessibility:	Spanish	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	5:00 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	Office Staff Language(s):	
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	Hindi, Telugu	Accessibility:	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	
HEALTH SHIELDS	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	
AVENUE	Accessibility:	Direct Network: Fresno	Hmong (White), Spanish	
Pediatrics	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Adult Nurse Practitioner	Hospital(s): Community	
Garcia Aristizabal, Luz	Nephrology	Hajy Iseyedsoleiman,	Regional Medical Center	
Adriana M.D. ⁴	Chapagain, Bikash M.D. ^{1 4}	Fariba D. NP ^{4 5}	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Gender: Female	5	Gender: Female		
ID Number: MC49000318	Gender: Male	ID Number: 262081	Allergy/Immunology	
3748 E. Shields Ave.	ID Number: 283803	1805 E. Fir Ave. Ste 102	Aminian, A M. M.D. ^{4 5}	
Fresno, CA 93726	568 E. Herndon Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	
(866)707-6664	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)765-4842	ID Number: 500310	
NPI: 1801998133	(559)228-6600	NPI: 1366911786	7375 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	
License No: A080314	NPI: 1811319197	License No: NP10091	Fresno, CA 93720	
Cultural Competence	License No: A177318	Cultural Competence	(559)447-1700	
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1508080193	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A040672	
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)765-4842	Cultural Competence	
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	
Physician Language(s):	Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)447-1700	
Spanish	Gender: Male	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM -	
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 013757	Physician Language(s):	5:30 PM Wed 8:30 AM -	
Accessibility: Limited(IB)	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Farsi	12:00 PM Thu 12:00 PM -	
	201	Hospital(s): Clovis	7:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30	
DIGNITY HEALTH	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital,	PM -	
MEDICAL NETWORK- CENTRAL CA	(559)228-6600	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	
	NPI: 1679539837	Medical Center	Spanish	
Internal Medicine	License No: A030106	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	
Kummati, Deepa L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	Farsi, French, Spanish	
Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	Redubla, Dennis M. NP ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	
ID Number: 247650	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	
4646 N. First St.	(559)228-6600	ID Number: 228773	Community Regional	
Fresno, CA 93726	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	
(866)707-6664	5:00 PM	201	Medical Center	
NPI: 1750566154	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:	
License No: C153084	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	(559)228-6600	Limited(P,IB,R,E)	
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	NDI: 405202220	Sidhu, Rabinder S. M.D. ¹⁴	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1053633206

License No: NP04480

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Spanish, Tamil

Training Completed: Yes

Sidhu, Rabinder S. M.D.¹⁴

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Male ID Number: 015791	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical	Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease
7151 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-7775	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R)	Ali, Shaukat M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 139616
Website: www.sidhuallergy.com NPI: 1013095991 License No: A042338 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)791-7050 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Ziyar, Ahdad M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 291434 7335 N. First St. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1209 NPI: 1205330685 License No: A164647 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Ding, Lin M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Female ID Number: 107121 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4349 NPI: 1538119623 License No: A061803 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1154521540 License No: A100025 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): None Anesthesiology	Physician Language(s): Cantonese	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E) Singh, Sudeep M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 541005 7011 N. Howard St. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-9571 Email:55bc60@gmail.com NPI: 1225130008 License No: A049147 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish	Abdollahi-Fard, Alireza M.D. 1 4 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 203190 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100 NPI: 1205161932 License No: A110374 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-1100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Freeman, John A. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 105759 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-4349 NPI: 1558486415 License No: C051125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kern Medical Center Extender(s): Ford, Robert H. (CRNA) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 220484 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1154492569 License No: 20A10902 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Agnes Medical Center,

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 227269 1313 E. Herndon Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93750 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1720283393 License No: 20A11348 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green), Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Boran, Kevin J. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 501636 1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 100/106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303	Extender(s): Lally, Rabina (FNP) Boran, Kevin J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 501636 1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1982673406 License No: G056843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)432-4303 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Lally, Rabina (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Gregory, Donald W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 006393 1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Montero, Alison H. (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Gregory, Donald W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 006393 1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 100/106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1235108747 License No: G043445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Montero, Alison H. (P.A.) John, Thampi K. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 076223 30 E. River Park Pl. West Ste 330 Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Malayalam, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Plenys, Rimvydas M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 038353 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1548257991 License No: G012044 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
NPI: 1982673406 License No: G056843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	(559)432-4303 NPI: 1235108747 License No: G043445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)432-4303	(559)434-6232 NPI: 1043244122 License No: A052031 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)434-6232	Rathi, Shradha M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 159087 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)319-8290 NPI: 1720129497

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A108609	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Fresno	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	(559)432-4303	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1295049575	Accessibility:	Spanish
(559)439-6808	License No: A181797	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Srivatsa, Sanjay S. M.D. ¹⁴	Russian, Spanish
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	5	Hospital(s): None
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Extender(s): De Los Santos,
Spanish	5:00 PM	ID Number: 127218	Mark A. (FNP)
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	7206 N. Milburn Ave. Ste	Accessibility:
Hindi, Spanish	Spanish	105	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93722	Sundrani, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Hospital,	Spanish	(559)224-5003	Gender: Male
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Website:	ID Number: 094645
Medical Center, Scripps	Community Hospital, Saint	https://www.heartarteryveinc	1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Green Hospital, Scripps	Agnes Medical Center,	enter.com/	100/106
Memorial Hospital - La Jolla, Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Fresno Heart and Surgical	NPI: 1588603369	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hospital Accessibility:	License No: C051208	(559)432-4303
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1508835463
Accessibility:	, , , , ,	Training Completed: No	License No: A078972
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D. ⁴	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
		(559)224-5003	Training Completed: Yes
Sanam, Kumar M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
ID Number: 287684	ID Number: 089754 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5:00 PM	
1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	203	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish
100/106	Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish Physician Language (a):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)439-6808	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi	Community Hospital, Saint
(559)432-4303	NPI: 1780671131	Hospital(s): None	Agnes Medical Center,
NPI: 1295049575	License No: A056272	Accessibility:	Fresno Heart and Surgical
License No: A181797	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes		Extender(s): De Los Santos,
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	Sundrani, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Mark A. (FNP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)439-6808	ID Number: 094645	Telles, John G. M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 541032
Community Hospital, Saint	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)432-4303	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Agnes Medical Center,	Spanish	NPI: 1508835463	203
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Physician Language(s):	License No: A078972	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital	Hindi, Punjabi	Cultural Competence	(559)319-8280
Sanam, Kumar M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1891782256
Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: G035213
ID Number: 287684	Community Regional	(559)432-4303	
		· /	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Dietician
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Valles, Alfred G. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 187437 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Palaniswamy,	(559)450-7200 NPI: 1699859454 License No: C042011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Dietician Davila-Gomez, Stephanie R. R.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 278126 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1740951839 License No: RD40783 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
(559)319-8290 NPI: 1306919535	Chandrasekar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Dermatology Khourdaji, Abdallah M.D. ¹⁴	Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
License No: A121309 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Clinical Crd Electrophysiolog Palaniswamy, Chandrasekar M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 228232	ID Number: 228232 1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 100/106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1316170749 License No: A141618 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Alternate Name: Khourdaji, Abdallah M Gender: Male ID Number: 008831 7115 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-2397 NPI: 1093799652 License No: A034143 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Wed 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lindsay, Steven R.D. ^{3 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 267894 5614 N. Fresno St. Ste 118 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)578-8500 NPI: 1386289825 License No: RD16034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None
1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1316170749 License No: A141618	Colon & Rectal Surgery Bruce, James M. M.D. ¹³⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 502047 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210	Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	MacNeill, Stephanie R.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283272 5614 N. Fresno St. Ste 118 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)578-8500

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1124769906	Sidhu, Sukhampal S. M.D. ¹	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: RD30425	4 5	Training Completed: No	Spanish, Vietnamese
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	ID Number: 263563	4:30 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
5:30 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	(559)228-6600	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
Meme, Carol A. R.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1871851782	Self Reported Accessibility:	Patel, Minal A. FNP ^{4 5}
Gender: Female	License No: A167224	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
ID Number: 284923	Cultural Competence	Jacinto, Matthew D. FNP ^{4 5}	ID Number: 279042
5614 N. Fresno St. Ste 118	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	4910 E Ashlan Ave Ste 116
Fresno, CA 93710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 290045	Fresno, CA 93726
(559)578-8500	5:00 PM	7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste	(559)900-3045
NPI: 1053047746	Physician Language(s):	100	NPI: 1851819742
License No: RD45984	Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish,	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: NP06966
Cultural Competence	Urdu	(559)449-1100	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1679187264	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: NP14860	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
5:30 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Family Nurse Practitioner	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:
Endocrinology	Bergen, Michelle NP ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Chaychi, Leila M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Patel, Minal A. FNP ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	ID Number: 262799	Community Hospital,	Gender: Female
ID Number: 212297	7065 N. Maple Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Community Regional	ID Number: 279042
7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	(559)709-4302	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	5606 E. Kings Canyon Rd.
103	NPI: 1144732017	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93727
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: MD07057	Surgical Hospital	(559)900-3045
(559)216-0407	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1851819742
NPI: 1558535203	Training Completed: No	Limited(P,R)	License No: NP06966
License No: A127054 Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 PM -	Morton, Colby FNP ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	9:00 PM	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 284286	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	103	Hospital(s): None
Spanish, Vietnamese	Burdick, Ryan L. NP ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	Patel, Minal A. FNP ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	(559)216-0407	Gender: Female
Italian, Spanish	ID Number: 209754	NPI: 1124569991	ID Number: 279042
Hospital(s): None	2384 E. Gettysburg Ave.	License No: NP04925	7235 N. First St. Ste 103
Extender(s): Morton, Colby	Fresno, CA 93726	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
(FNP)	•	Training Completed: No	(559)900-3045
Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1881970572		NPI: 1851819742
Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	License No: NP21122	5:00 PM	License No: NP06966
(FNP) Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)233-0335 NPI: 1881970572	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	NPI: 1851819742

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	General Surgery
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D. ¹⁴
5:00 PM	4:30 PM	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	5
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
Spanish	Telugu	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	ID Number: 206309
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	7887 N. Cedar Ave.
Spanish	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)437-1000
Accessibility:	Farooqi, Muftisaadat A.	Mittal, Vivek M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Website: www.cvbc.health
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	NPI: 1417118159
Young, Chen-hua L. NP ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	ID Number: 200435	License No: A102787
Gender: Female	ID Number: 131147	2475 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 290880	1095 E. Warner Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes
3121 E. Olive Ave.	102	(559)900-4013	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93702	Fresno, CA 93710	Email:girheum@gmail.com	(559)320-4300
(559)412-4927	(559)435-1979	Website: www.girheum.com	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1164465746	Website: gimedcenter.com	NPI: 1396888277	5:00 PM
License No: NP13111	NPI: 1275610503	License No: A125783	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Hunter, Jacqueline A. (NP)
Cultural Competence	License No: A069294	Cultural Competence	Extender(s): Hunter,
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Jacqueline A. (NP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Concepcion, Rendoll M.D. ¹
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM	4 5
Office Staff Language(s):		Physician Language(s): Hindi	Gender: Male
Spanish, Tagalog Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 503164
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	, , ,	1855 E Alluvial Ave Ste 103
Hospital(s): Clovis	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Win, Min S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital,	Spanish, Urdu	Gender: Male	(559)298-9032
Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 192576	NPI: 1669498655
Medical Center	. , ,	6700 N. First St. Ste 113	License No: A039752
Accessibility:	Jajodia, Prahalad B. M.D. ²	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8400	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	NPI: 1316079619	Training Completed: Yes
Gastroenterology	ID Number: 105386	License No: A092873	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -
Chintanaboina,	7085 N. Maple Ave.	Cultural Competence	4:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00
Jayakrishna K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	PM Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Gender: Male	(559)431-8888	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
ID Number: 271603	NPI: 1114092186	4:30 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish
7405 N. Fresno St.	License No: A056084	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Spanish, Tagalog	, , ,
(559)438-8400	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Ho, Tran B. D.O. ¹⁴⁵
NPI: 1144478454	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Gender: Female
License No: C156640	(559)431-8888	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 265825
2.03.100 110. 3 1000 10	•		7887 N. Cedar Ave.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G055370	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 531329
(559)434-4540	Cultural Competence	210	1885 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101
Website: www.cvbc.health	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
NPI: 1144666322	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)450-7200	(559)493-5912
License No: 20A18219	(559)475-0431	NPI: 1740253228	NPI: 1659487072
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	License No: A066871	License No: A051141
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	PM	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
(559)320-4300	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	5:00 PM	4:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Community Hospital,	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Hanford, Community	Adventist Health Hanford,	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Regional Medical Center,	Community Regional	Hindi, Telugu	Physician Language(s):
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Medical Center, Adventist	Hospital(s): Community	Spanish
Logan, Susan L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Health Tulare, Saint Agnes	Regional Medical Center,	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Female	Medical Center, Fresno	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 163489	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Extender(s): Sivilay,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
7780 N. Fresno St. Ste 100	Self Reported Accessibility:	Johnathan C. (P.A.)	Hematology/Oncology
Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	Saeed Tehrani, Omid S.
(559)500-4502	Lum, Craig D.O. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
NPI: 1831372242	Gender: Male	Svoboda, James A. M.D. ^{3 5}	Gender: Male
License No: A081958	ID Number: 164099	Gender: Male	ID Number: 212494
Cultural Competence	6145 N. Thesta St.	ID Number: 035172	1805 E. Fir Ave. Ste 102
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93710	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93720
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)446-1065	210	(559)515-5333
(559)500-4502	NPI: 1033301940	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1659508281
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: 20A10485	(559)450-7200	License No: A132635
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1457692055	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Training Completed: Yes	License No: G041137	Training Completed: No
Medical Center	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)446-1065	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Lowe, Isaac E. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 540925	Cantonese, Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
6235 N. Fresno St. Ste 106	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93710	Self Reported Accessibility:	Spanish	Community Hospital,
(559)475-0431	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): None	Community Regional
Website:	Narahari, Praneetha R.	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center
https://www.dialysisaccesssc		Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Self Reported Accessibility:
v.com	Gender: Female	Zamora II, Jose U. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1568447092	ID Number: 570593	Gender: Male	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Internal Medicine	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 234356	(559)252-0500 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-2300	Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E,T)
7065 N. Maple Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)709-4302 NPI: 1659707826 License No: A146466 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 PM - 9:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P EB IB R E)	Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB,E) Roper, John A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 079951 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 304 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)369-4486	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Marathi, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Soghomonian, Ara K.	Wang, Jiakun M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 156499 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)942-1223 NPI: 1912177627 License No: C141512 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bedrosian, Armen H. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 247357 7455 N. Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)942-1223 NPI: 1356725329 License No: A145237 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Email:roper@stanfordmedic albilling.com NPI: 1750389334 License No: G068242 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Sivasubramanian, Anita M.D. ¹⁴⁵	M.D. ⁴ Alternate Name: SOGHOMONIAN, ARA Gender: Male ID Number: 034769 4420 N. First St Ste 123 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)231-5366 Website: WWW.TODOSCLINIC.COM NPI: 1447366018 License No: A050159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Khara, Gagandeep K. (NP), Gill, Harjeet K. (NP) Yang, Bobby K. M.D. ² Gender: Male ID Number: 205785 4881 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)369-6541 NPI: 1750304580 License No: C054075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)369-6541
Rad, Ben M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 152709 4590 E. Clinton Ave. Fresno, CA 93703 (559)878-4804 NPI: 1063504249 License No: A040892 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Female ID Number: 090498 7035 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)353-2300 NPI: 1447260328 License No: A074387	Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Laotian, Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic, Armenian, Spanish, Turkish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Zemede, Markos H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
ID Number: 051095	License No: A117724	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 290393	
1221 E. Spruce Ave.	Cultural Competence	Spanish	745 E. Locust Ave. Ste 110	
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720	
(559)450-5777	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)801-2626	
NPI: 1033105598	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1780007245	
License No: G080246	Hospital(s): Clovis	Johnson, Shannon L. SLP ⁴	License No: SP20633	
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital, Saint	5	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Agnes Medical Center,	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	
After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno Heart and Surgical	ID Number: 280456	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
(559)450-5777	Hospital	2505 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101	5:00 PM	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Miscellaneous	Fresno, CA 93711	Physician Language(s):	
5:00 PM		(559)228-9100	Russian	
Hospital(s): None	Ayarzagoitia, Nelida SLP ^{4 5} Gender: Female	NPI: 1003386509	Hospital(s): None	
Accessibility:	ID Number: 280449	License No: SP13361	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	2505 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	
Interventional Cardiology	Fresno, CA 93711	Training Completed: No	Sampson, Melissa R. SLP ²	
Patel, Ajay M. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)228-9100	Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:30	5	
Gender: Male	NPI: 1316407711	AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:30	Gender: Female	
ID Number: 234774	License No: SP29420	AM - 7:00 PM	ID Number: 290395	
1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	745 E. Locust Ave. Ste 110	
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	
(559)432-4303	Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:30	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)801-2626	
NPI: 1205114899	AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:30	Kukula, Ashlyn E. SLP ^{4 5}	NPI: 1134519812	
License No: A117724	AM - 7:00 PM	Gender: Female	License No: SP27253	
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 280464	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Spanish	2505 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101	Training Completed: No	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93711	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)228-9100	5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Email:ashlyn.kukula@aspire	Hospital(s): None	
Spanish	Flannigan, Kristin A. SLP ⁴	speech.com	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Physician Language(s):	5	NPI: 1801441522	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	
Spanish	Gender: Female	License No: SL30809	Yin, Christina C. SLP ^{2 5}	
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 280533	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	
Accessibility:	2505 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 290392	
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93711	Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00	745 E. Locust Ave. Ste 110	
Patel, Ajay M. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)228-9100	AM - 5:00 PM Tue 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	
Gender: Male	NPI: 1396220067	5:30 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00	(559)801-2626	
ID Number: 234774	License No: SP24653	PM	NPI: 1447872882	
1193 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	License No: SP29972	
100/106	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:30	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No	
(559)432-4303	AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:30	Lopez, Natalia M. SLP ^{2 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
NDL 4005444000	AAA 7.00 DAA	Candan Famala	5:00 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

AM - 7:00 PM

NPI: 1205114899

312 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Female

5:00 PM

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	License No: A081989	NPI: 1801864020	
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: A064349	
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	
Nephrology	(559)446-1065	Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri	Training Completed: Yes	
Adapa, Sreedhar R. M.D. ¹⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 9:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
5	5:00 PM	AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM	
Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
ID Number: 209817	Hindi	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	
568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	
201	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cantonese, Mandarin,	Cantonese, Hindi, Punjabi,	
Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	Spanish, Urdu	
(559)228-6600	Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	
NPI: 1881997872	Gender: Male	Certification(s): CCS	Medical Center	
License No: A123534	ID Number: 160824	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	
Cultural Competence	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Training Completed: Yes	201	Chen, Wei-Tzuoh M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5}	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	
5:00 PM	(559)228-6600	ID Number: 035205	ID Number: 141883	
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1669685251	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	License No: A096047	201	201	
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	
Telugu	Training Completed: Yes	(559)228-6600	(559)228-6600	
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1184732398	NPI: 1487672192	
Hanford, Community	5:00 PM	License No: A034640	License No: A100412	
Regional Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Kaweah Delta District	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	
Hospital, Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	
Medical Center	Cantonese, German, Hindi,	5:00 PM	(559)228-6600	
Extender(s): Lopez, Jehnette	Punjabi, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
R. (NP), Waireri, Andrew N.	Hospital(s): None	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	
(NP), Rubin, Caroline (NP)	Extender(s): Pangilinan,	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
Certification(s): CCS	Lanigail (NP)	Mandarin	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	
Accessibility:	Certification(s): CCS	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	
Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Norwegian, Punjabi,	
5	Cao, Yangming M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Dhindsa, Harpreet S. M.D. ¹	Spanish, Urdu	
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	4 5	Hospital(s): Clovis	
ID Number: 155327	ID Number: 101366	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	
6145 N. Thesta St.	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 078519	Community Regional	
Fresno, CA 93710	201	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	
(559)446-1065	Fresno, CA 93720	201	Medical Center, Fresno	
NPI: 1477761963	(559)228-6600	Fresno, CA 93720	Heart and Surgical Hospital	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)228-6600

NPI: 1558339630

NPI: 1477761963

License No: A102877

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Extender(s): Tran, Denise (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dorsainvil, Dominique M.D. 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 239947 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1902163413 License No: A151831 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health Bakersfield,	Fresno Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1467420679 License No: A044916 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Ross-McCormick, Carol R. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Garcha, Amarinder S. M.D. 145 Gender: Male ID Number: 242990 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201	Fresno Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Sierra View District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gurm, Harmeet S. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 216012 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1972831790 License No: A123671 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Xiong, Judy B. (NP)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katibah, Ibrahim M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 282921 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1053838987 License No: A170300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital,	M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 242990 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Xiong, Judy B.	License No: A170300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	NPI: 1770817744 License No: A152511 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 142552 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): Adventist Health Tulare Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Levy, Steven B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
ID Number: 530827 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	(559)228-6600 NPI: 1184771974 License No: A099715	Gender: Male ID Number: 010013

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1487623427 License No: G029011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Sanchez Rivera, Neysha J. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 256330 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1629481569	After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist	Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Suri, Anuradha M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 013757 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1679539837 License No: A030106 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):	License No: A148887 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Singh, Jasjit M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 169665 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1366744021 License No: A116114 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Health Bakersfield, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Redubla, Dennis M. (NP) Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Su, Steve W. M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 016726 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 Website: www.thenephrologygroupinc. com NPI: 1033187133 License No: G034109 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Female ID Number: 074137 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1285602490 License No: C043129 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno		
Fresno (559)540-7171 NPI: 1720377070 License No: A119019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Burmese, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Neuroradiology	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Neurosurgery Brant, Adam J. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 096250 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Jacinto, Matthew D. (FNP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R)	Fresno Fresno, CA 93710 (559)449-2644 NPI: 1275670358 License No: C055859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-2644 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):		
	100	Nuclear Medicine	Spanish		
Dulai, Harjot S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 217224 1125 E. Spruce Ave Ste 103	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100 NPI: 1811998248 License No: A060203	Gould-Simon, Aron J. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)		
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 196143	Oncology		
(559)878-4510 Website: https://centralvalleyimaging.c om/ NPI: 1356557763 License No: A118970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:30 AM - 7:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Sethi, Ami N. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 217253 1124 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-1100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R) Najafi, Ali M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 097725 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 207 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)449-2640 NPI: 1750523031 License No: A119664 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-2640 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Yarbrough, Tracy L. M.D. ¹ 46	Alam, Muhammad M. M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 228348 7065 N. Maple Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)709-4302 NPI: 1417906835 License No: C144556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 PM - 9:00 PM Physician Language(s): Urdu Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ibrahim, Dina M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 109976 7065 N. Maple Ave. Fresno, CA 93720		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Bergen, Michelle (NP), MacMullen, Julianne (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Clark, Jack D. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 071864 30 E. River Park Pl. W. Ste 120 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-1620 NPI: 1265571608 License No: G056196 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)439-1620 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fagoora, Paramjit S. M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number: (559)432-1000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Afrikaans, Armenian, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center
Ophthalmology	4:30 PM	ID Number: 059203 5359 N. Fresno St. Ste 101F	Accessibility:
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ^{1 2 5} Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar Gender: Male ID Number: 110082 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1689693657 License No: A086968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)439-2040 Email:pfagoora@gmail.com NPI: 1356376958 License No: A030486 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish, Urdu	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nguyen, Loan K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 028766 6767 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)432-1000 Website: https://naturalvision.com/ NPI: 1922168715 License No: A050981 Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Fagoora, Paramjit S. M.D. ¹ 3 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 059203 5359 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)439-2040 Email:pfagoora@gmail.com NPI: 1356376958 License No: A030486 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Kaye, David B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035248 6767 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)432-1000 NPI: 1124180518 License No: A032581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)439-2040

Petkar, Animesh M.D.⁴⁵

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Castonguay, Ronald R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 560914 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 230 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2663 NPI: 1154467074 License No: A055167 Cultural Competence	Gender: Male ID Number: 069833 7065 N Maple Ave Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-5888 NPI: 1558454546 License No: A052010 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB) Goswami, Amitabh U. D.O.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 139517 7255 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 101	License No: 20A09044 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Grandhe, Janardhan R.
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital	Otolaryngology Duarte, Victor M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 215918 215 N Fresno St Ste 490 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4101	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)389-0622 NPI: 1447451539 License No: 20A09044 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:	M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 052675 1805 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-8510 NPI: 1023058476
Ghaffar, Samia A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 236421 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100 NPI: 1093004988 License No: A122660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1437449311 License No: A117437 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)478-4757 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	License No: A052798 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-8510 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Urdu Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R) Shantharam, Sanagaram S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Pain Management Goswami, Amitabh U. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139517 1180 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)389-0622 NPI: 1447451539 License No: 20A09044	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Goswami, Amitabh U. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139517 5765 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)389-0622 NPI: 1447451539	Hospital(s): PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Jacques, Thomas J. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 206553 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(833)478-1818	Extender(s): Tedla, Tilksew	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Website:	(NP)	Spanish	Training Completed: No
https://www.lagsmedical.com	•	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
/	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Spanish	4:00 PM
NPI: 1609006592	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A104289	Gender: Male	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Spanish
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 129498	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	3751 E. Shields Ave.	(NP)	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93726	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	(833)478-1818	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Pediatric Endocrinology
Office Staff Language(s):	Website:	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Nguyen, Huong Q. M.D. ^{3 5}
Spanish	https://www.painclinicscentra	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	lcalifornia.com/	ID Number: 129498	ID Number: 137659
Spanish	NPI: 1164419073	3793 E. Shields Ave.	7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Hospital(s): Community	License No: A089459	Fresno, CA 93726	103
Regional Medical Center,	Cultural Competence	(833)478-1818	Fresno, CA 93720
Memorial Medical Center -	Training Completed: Yes	Website:	(559)840-2170
Modesto	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	https://www.painclinicscentra	NPI: 1255471975
Self Reported Accessibility:	4:00 PM	lcalifornia.com/	License No: A095369
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1164419073	Cultural Competence
Mungalpara, Vinod M.D. ¹⁴	Spanish	License No: A089459	Training Completed: Yes
	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	(559)840-2170
ID Number: 248106	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93710	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
(833)478-1818	(NP)	Spanish Physician Language (a):	Spanish, Vietnamese
Website:	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
https://www.painclinicscentra	Gender: Male	Spanish	Spanish, Vietnamese
Icalifornia.com/ NPI: 1942278668	ID Number: 129498	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Hospital(s): None
License No: A089885	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818	(NP)	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
Training Completed: Yes	Website:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Pediatrics
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	https://www.painclinicscentra	Limited(EB)	Fong, Janelle A. M.D. ⁴
4:00 PM	lcalifornia.com/	Patel, Vipul M. NP ⁴	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1164419073	Gender: Male	ID Number: 190291
Spanish	License No: A089459	ID Number: 204141	5088 N. Fresno St. Ste A
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	3795 E. Shields Ave.	Fresno, CA 93710
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93726	(559)222-9362
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	(833)478-1818	NPI: 1356641013
Hospital	4:00 PM	NPI: 1043646748	License No: A117515
		License No: NP23741	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

320 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Fresno, CA 93703	Fresno, CA 93710
(559)222-9362	5:00 PM	(559)495-6714	(559)388-5188
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1073643920	NPI: 1750563128
5:00 PM	Punjabi, Spanish	License No: 20A05923	License No: A101952
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Spanish	Accessibility:	(559)495-6752	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	Sang, New M.D. ³	4:00 PM	Hindi, Urdu
Limited(EB,IB,E)	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Ranu, Gurdeep S. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 191244	Spanish	Galan, Igor M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	1122 S St. Ste 102	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
ID Number: 048134	Fresno, CA 93721	Certification(s): CHDP	ID Number: 223115
5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	(559)268-1737	Accessibility: Limited(P,E)	349 E. Bullard Ave.
Fresno, CA 93727	NPI: 1154340586	Wang, Hongtao A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710
(559)251-7505	License No: A093522	Gender: Male	(559)286-0489
NPI: 1932122207	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 287466	NPI: 1114313087
License No: A032266	Training Completed: Yes	1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: A134887
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	103	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	(559)268-1737	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)794-2168	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)251-7505	5:00 PM	Email:drwang@valleygicare.	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	org	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Hmong, Korean, Laotian,	NPI: 1750678017	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish, Thai	License No: A168782	Physician Language(s):
Punjabi, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Polish, Russian, Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Spanish, Thai	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	After Hours Phone Number:	Regional Medical Center
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	(559)209-6912	Extender(s): Tran, Uyen H.
Certification(s): CHDP	Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(NP)
Accessibility:	Medical Center, Valley	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Limited(EB,IB,E)	Children's Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
	Extender(s): Hamel, Kelly D.	Cantonese, Mandarin	Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}
Ranu, Paulinder S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	(NP), Daniels, Monica M.	Hospital(s): Community	Gender: Male
ID Number: 262615	(NP), Kim, Jieun (NP),	Regional Medical Center	ID Number: 244530
	Yates, Heather (NP)	Self Reported Accessibility:	1332 W. Herndon Ave. Ste
5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Certification(s): CHDP	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	102
Fresno, CA 93727 (550)251-7505	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)	Physical Medicine Rehab	Fresno, CA 93711
(559)251-7505 NPI: 1811351992	Walls, Emerson B. D.O. ⁴		(559)277-6570
License No: A157613	Gender: Male	Abdalla, Sherif M. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1073957932
		Gender: Male	License No: A136211
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 035614	ID Number: 280266	LIUGIISC INU. A ISUZ I I

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

6767 N. Fresno St. Ste 206

1300 N. Fresno St. Ste 220

Training Completed: No

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	ID Number: 076106	Simunovic, Blasenko H.
Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	1700 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 102	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physical Therapy	Fresno, CA 93710	Alternate Name: FERREE,
4:30 PM		(559)438-8531	DENISE
Hospital(s): None	Erickson, Peter R. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Email:mcg.phys.therapy@sb	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	ID Number: 097489	cglobal.net	ID Number: 186399
Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	2747 W. Bullard Ave.	Website:	7033 N Fresno St. Ste 202
Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93711	www.mcguirept.com	Fresno, CA 93720
Gender: Male	(559)896-6565	NPI: 1184757130	(559)438-4300
ID Number: 244530	Email:care@thesummitpt.co	License No: PT18761	NPI: 1144329053
1332 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	m	Cultural Competence	License No: PT12805
101	Website:	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93711	https://thesummitpt.com/	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No
(559)277-6570	NPI: 1205973963	(559)438-8531	After Hours Phone Number:
NPI: 1073957932	License No: PT21942	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	(559)438-4300
License No: A136211	Cultural Competence	7:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	PM	6:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:45 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6:00 PM Fri 7:45 AM - 1:00	Armenian, Punjabi, Spanish	Spanish
4:30 PM	PM	Physician Language(s): Armenian	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Spanish	Regional Medical Center	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Spanish	Leesch, Martin K. P.T. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Sanders, Christian P.T. ^{3 5}	Plastic Surgery
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 276954	Gender: Male	Burnett, John F. M.D. ¹³⁵
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	2747 W. Bullard Ave.	ID Number: 276957	Gender: Male
Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93711	2747 W. Bullard Ave. Ste	ID Number: 502164
Gender: Male	(559)896-6565	105	7065 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
ID Number: 244530	Email:care@thesummitpt.co	Fresno, CA 93711	103
6079 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710	m	(559)261-1425	Fresno, CA 93720
(559)538-3145	Website:	Email:care@thesummitpt.co	(559)432-5156
NPI: 1073957932	https://thesummitpt.com/	m	Website:
License No: A136211	NPI: 1518000827	NPI: 1942878822	http://www.johnburnettmd.co m/
Cultural Competence	License No: PT39763	License No: PT00326	NPI: 1407851108
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: G045980
After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
(682)433-9287	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:45 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6:00 PM Fri 7:45 AM - 1:00	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
4:30 PM	PM Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00
Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): None	Spanish	PM
Regional Medical Center	McGuire, Leif E. P.T. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Regional Medical Center

322 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kohli, Gurmander S. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 130968 3727 N. First St. Ste 106	Fresno After Hours Phone Number: (559)435-3039 Hours: Mon 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM Wed, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM ^{1 4 5}	License No: E004479 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Radiation Oncology	Fresno Liu, Li M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 099747 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (877)866-0914 NPI: 1619946753 License No: A079806 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)437-1000
Fresno, CA 93726 (559)890-6111 Email:Mel@wellnesshydratio ncenter.com NPI: 1225066962 License No: C051411 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 202252 6335 N. Fresno St. Ste 208 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)435-0220 Website: www.westcoastpodiatrygrou p.com NPI: 1568605269 License No: E004827 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 131248 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (877)866-1914 NPI: 1316901663 License No: A069760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)437-1000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Emanuel Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Radiology Cline, David W. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 184919
Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Lo, Yeu M. (NP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Podiatry Nagata, Fred H. DPM ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Kurtzman, Steven M. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 076589	1124 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510 NPI: 1922162015 License No: G087837 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male ID Number: 541011 1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)435-3039 NPI: 1861459216 License No: E002516 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Rupley, Kathryne F. DPM ¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 105059 6061 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-8262 NPI: 1932203536	7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)437-1000 NPI: 1114918851 License No: A066136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	6:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gupta, Atul K. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 222274 1125 E. Spruce Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Medical Center

NPI: 1932203536

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Website: https://centralvalleyimaging.c om/	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Sohi, Jaideep S. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 280495 2505 W. Shaw Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711
NPI: 1487861720 License No: C056162 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:30 AM - 7:30 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male ID Number: 146561 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 207 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)449-2644 NPI: 1356489215 License No: C052861 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Rheumatology Mittal, Manisha M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 200433 2475 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4013 NPI: 1154627776 License No: A126113	(559)228-9100 NPI: 1710445507 License No: SL01138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Hospital(s): None
Laxpati, Monish J. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 187585	After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-2644 Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
1125 E. Spruce Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510 NPI: 1053552893 License No: A106370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:30 AM - 7:30 PM	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Sutter Roseville Medical Center, Sutter	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Urology Minor, Thomas X. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 136272 6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-2777 NPI: 1356411649
Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Medical Center, Sacramento, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Speech-Lang Patho Assistant Crain, Evelyn L. SLP ^{4 5}	License No: A078051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Vander Kooi, Douglas C. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Female ID Number: 290449 745 E. Locust Ave. Ste 110	(559)438-2777 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Sluss II, James R. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 238236 1124 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510 NPI: 1245261783 License No: C146975 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM	Gender: Male ID Number: 275185 1125 E. Spruce Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4510 Website: https://centralvalleyimaging.com/ NPI: 1225215155 License No: C171575 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:30 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)801-2626 NPI: 1902362106 License No: SL05283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Muir, Joanna M. SLP ^{4 5}	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D.¹

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

7:30 PM

324 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Female

Gender: Male

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 146944	Vascular Surgery	Gender: Male	Alternate Name: Roshan,
6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Kinter, Christopher R.	ID Number: 264840	Bakhat
Fresno, CA 93710	M.D. ^{4 5}	7121 N. Whitney Ave.	Gender: Male
(559)438-2777	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 188980
NPI: 1467426478	ID Number: 049513	(559)299-9395	7035 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101
License No: A074920	6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	NPI: 1710255591	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: A133960	(559)203-5125
Training Completed: No	(559)840-1890	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1639201502
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1922118884	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A120800
(559)438-2777	License No: G073863	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Spanish	5:00 PM	Russian, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hmong (Blue/Green)
Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish	Spanish, Urdu	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
Hospital Accessibility:	Hospital	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Community
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Extender(s): McFall,	Medical Center, Fresno	Regional Medical Center,
, , , , , ,	Charlotte A. (NP)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Saint Agnes Medical Center
Rainwater, Harold G. M.D. ⁴	Lee, James H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	•	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
ID Number: 013733	ID Number: 076541	ID Number: 061020	Internal Medicine
6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	1177 E. Warner Ave.	7121 N. Whitney Ave.	
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93720	Darvesh, Gazala M. M.D. ¹⁴
(559)438-2777	(559)702-1390	(559)299-9395	
NPI: 1790780658	NPI: 1083655534 License No: G084634	NPI: 1831291863	Gender: Female
License No: G042718	Cultural Competence	License No: A045051	ID Number: 138448 6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 104
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	(559)431-4020
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1922109149
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	License No: C052685
Office Staff Language(s):	Korean, Spanish	PM	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Russian, Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:
Spanish	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	(559)431-4020
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital	Medical Center	Russian, Spanish, Urdu	5:30 PM
Accessibility:	Direct Network: Madera	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gastroenterology	Infectious Disease	Nephrology
	Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D. ^{2 5}	Roshan, Bakht M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Masood, Sheikh M. M.D. ⁴⁵

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 091657 1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)661-1965 NPI: 1669422812 License No: C052769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 3793 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) DIRECT NETWORK: SAN JOAQUIN Dermatology Craft, Noah A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hamidi, Reyhaneh M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 191827 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (510)241-2884 NPI: 1144470162 License No: A111135 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30
Punjabi, Sindhi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Pain Management	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male ID Number: 186647 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710	PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(EB) Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 3751 E. Shields Ave.	(510)241-2884 NPI: 1750351193 License No: A076802 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None David, Consuelo V. M.D. ^{1 4} 5	Kafi, Reza M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 149681 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (510)241-2884 NPI: 1891737201 License No: A084048 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Fresno, CA 93726 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 215659 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (510)241-2884 NPI: 1689963340 License No: A122615 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog	Hospital(s): None Lin, Julie H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 228215 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (510)241-2884 NPI: 1063572907 License No: C142478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

326 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): German, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: A084286 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.
Reyes, Melissa A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen
Alternate Name: REYES	PM		(NP)
MERIN, Melissa A	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Stanford Health Care	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Female	Spanish		Gender: Male
ID Number: 164938	Hospital(s): None	Wong, Reynold C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 129498
5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Wang, Chen M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Gender: Male ID Number: 207406	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male		Fresno, CA 93710
(510)241-2884	ID Number: 258498	5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	(833)478-1818
NPI: 1558561498	5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Fresno, CA 93710	Website:
License No: A100703	Fresno, CA 93710	(510)241-2884	https://www.painclinicscentra
Cultural Competence	(510)241-2884	NPI: 1962581694	lcalifornia.com/
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1801280359	License No: G051891	NPI: 1164419073
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: A143851	Cultural Competence	License No: A089459
5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): None Rios, Eon J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30	5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Gender: Male	PM	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
ID Number: 232645	Hospital(s): None	Mandarin, Russian, Spanish	
5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Weiss, Stefan C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hospital(s): None Pain Management	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male		Spanish
(510)241-2884 NPI: 1942526389	ID Number: 244629 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Saint
License No: A117533 Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710 (510)241-2884	Gender: Male ID Number: 129498	Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1578641387	3751 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30	License No: A080115 Cultural Competence	(833)478-1818 Website:	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)
PM Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 4:30	NPI: 1164419073	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	PM	License No: A089459	ID Number: 129498
Tan, Belinda H. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None Wong, David J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	3793 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726
ID Number: 187534	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	(833)478-1818
5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	ID Number: 133908	4:00 PM	Website:
Fresno, CA 93710	5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	https://www.painclinicscentra
(510)241-2884	Fresno, CA 93710		lcalifornia.com/
NPI: 1861690299	(855)944-7546	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1164419073
License No: A100913	NPI: 1316972201	Spanish	License No: A089459

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(EB) Direct Network: Stanislaus Pain Management	License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(EB) Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 138962 6643 N. Milburn Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)207-3797 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1215025275 License No: A084500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	Archana K. (NP), Vonderheide, Heidi Z. (P.A.), Champion, Karalyn R. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Chambers, Robert D. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 038328 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1194713586	
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 3751 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP)	Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(E) Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 138962 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1215025275 License No: A084500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)436-4500 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	License No: A022831 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)439-6808 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Plenys, Rimvydas M.D. ^{2 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 038353 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	(NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808	
ID Number: 129498 3793 E. Shields Ave.	Direct Network: Tulare	Spanish	NPI: 1548257991	
Fresno, CA 93726	Allergy/Immunology	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Peralejo,	License No: G012044	
(833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073	Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Angelica M. (P.A.), Chandra,	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

NPI: 1164419073

328 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1164419073	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	License No: A089459	Fresno, CA 93710	Self Reported Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	(833)478-1818	Limited(EB)
Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Website:	Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	https://www.painclinicscentra	4 5
Spanish	4:00 PM	lcalifornia.com/	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1164419073	ID Number: 189653
Accessibility:	Spanish	License No: A089459	3751 E. Shields Ave.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93726
Nephrology	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	(833)478-1818
Yee, Khin S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Website:
Gender: Female	Medical Center	4:00 PM	https://www.painclinicscentra
ID Number: 199896	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Office Staff Language(s):	lcalifornia.com/
6700 N. First St. Ste 119	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Spanish	NPI: 1851550404
Fresno, CA 93710	(NP)	Physician Language(s):	License No: A122675
(559)540-7171	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Email:admin@acenphrology.	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Training Completed: Yes
com	ID Number: 129498	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
NPI: 1720377070	3793 E. Shields Ave.	(NP)	4:00 PM
License No: A119019	Fresno, CA 93726	Self Reported Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Cultural Competence	(833)478-1818	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	
Training Completed: Yes	Website:	Physical Medicine Rehab	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/		Spanish, Tagalog
5:00 PM	NPI: 1164419073	Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹	Hospital(s): Community
Physician Language(s):	License No: A089459	4 5	Regional Medical Center
Burmese, Spanish	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Podiatry
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 189653	May, Tyler D. DPM ^{4 5}
Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	3793 E. Shields Ave.	Gender: Male
Community Regional	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93726	ID Number: 222171
Medical Center, Kaweah	Office Staff Language(s):	(833)478-1818	6061 N. First St. Ste 103
Delta District Hospital	Spanish	Website:	Fresno, CA 93710
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	https://www.painclinicscentra	(559)436-8262
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	Icalifornia.com/	NPI: 1720308638
Pain Management	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1851550404	License No: E005154
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	License No: A122675	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 129498	(NP)	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
3751 E. Shields Ave.	Self Reported Accessibility:	4:00 PM	12:00 PM 12:30 PM - 4:30
Fresno, CA 93726	Limited(EB)		PM
(833)478-1818	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ⁴⁵	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Website:	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
https://www.painclinicscentra	ID Number: 129498	Spanish, Tagalog	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
lcalifornia.com/	D Hambon 120700	opanish, rayalog	Nelson, Terry B. DPM ^{4 5}

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Gender: Male ID Number: 232009 6061 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-8262 NPI: 1083015580 License No: E005347 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1841246568 License No: G055060 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	(877)960-3426 NPI: 1831207232 License No: A036220 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)264-2504 Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue, Thu 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB,E) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - ADULT
4:30 PM	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Endocrinology
Physician Language(s): French, Japanese, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO	Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Ginier, Paulette M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000665 290 N. Wayte Ln.
Rheumatology	FIRST - SANTE	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93701
Scott, Frank E. D.O. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 067479 6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)732-9900 NPI: 1295877207 License No: 20A07253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	Pediatrics Kumar, Parshotam M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001094 3425 N. First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1063590875 License No: A071879 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Barreto, Patricia L. (P.A.) Certification(s): CHDP Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - SHIELDS - SANTE	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1063447571 License No: G034955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
6:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Pediatrics	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Sheikh, Razia A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000510 3505 E. Shields Ave.	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Internal Medicine
Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Watrous, Daniel A. M.D. ¹	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - FRESNO ILLINOIS - SANTE	Fresno, CA 93726 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1518066083 License No: A050521	Keenan, Lynn A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000665
5 Gender: Male	Pediatrics Singh, Prem D. M.D. ⁴	- Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: MC49000409

2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 206

Gender: Male

Fresno, CA 93701

ID Number: 035639

Fresno, CA 93710

(559)500-3000

6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 101

330 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)226-4266

5:00 PM

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

(866)342-6012

NPI: 1528176500

License No: G071333

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1417118159	Training Completed: Yes	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A102787	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ^{3 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	ID Number: MC00000664
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(866)342-6012
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ^{3 5}	NPI: 1003819301
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Nephrology	Gender: Male	License No: A071284
Sleep Medicine	Singh, Jasjit M.D. ^{3 5}	ID Number: MC00000664	Cultural Competence
Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Female	ID Number: MC0000664	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: MC00000665	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1417077983	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93701	(866)342-6012	License No: A103681	Community Hospital,
(866)342-6012	NPI: 1366744021	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
NPI: 1396208443	License No: A116114	Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Valley
License No: A177079	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Children's Hospital, Saint
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Agnes Medical Center
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Farsi, French, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Remington, Rodney C.
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ¹³⁵
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis		Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ³	ID Number: MC00000664
Spanish	Community Regional	_	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300
Hospital(s): Community	Medical Center	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	Fresno, CA 93701
Regional Medical Center	Accessibility:	Richard	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1831151612
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000664	License No: A077177
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ophthalmology	⁻ 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300	Cultural Competence
FAMILY HEALTHCARE	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 3 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes
NETWORK ACC -	Alternate Name: FOGG,	(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
CHILDREN	STEVEN	NPI: 1992724991	5:00 PM
General Surgery	Gender: Male	License No: G045563	Physician Language(s):
Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D. ^{1 3}	ID Number: MC00000664	Cultural Competence	Spanish
5	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:
ID Number: MC00000664	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	NPI: 1982666871	Physician Language(s):	Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D. ¹
Fracno CA 03701	License No: G074705	Chanish	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Fresno, CA 93701

Fresno
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC00000664
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300
Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012
NPI: 1801897194
License No: A095697
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Valley
Children's Hospital, Saint
Agnes Medical Center
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Pediatrics
Nauven, Diem N. M.D. ³

Nguyen, Diem N. M.D.³
Gender: Female
ID Number: MC00000664
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300
Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012
NPI: 1104323146
License No: A179057
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Ongaigui, Kristine C. M.D.³ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000664 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012

Fresno

NPI: 1124589437 License No: A178921 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC - FAMILY

Neurology

Sanford, Joseph K. M.D.^{4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC00000666
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2100
Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012
NPI: 1932561727
— License No: A152740
— Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK ACC -WOMEN'S

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Daniele, Teresa P. M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1497791693 License No: C056123

Fresno

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Italian
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional

Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Mouanoutoua, Mouatou M.D.^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1396778189 License No: A090873 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:

Rasmussen, Henning M.D.¹⁴⁵

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1487649943 License No: G051673 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Fresno

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Danish, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Rathod, Ankit D. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wavte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1073751962 License No: A114382

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Gujarati, Hindi
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:

Gastroenterology

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Mittal, Ram L. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wavte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1306893516 License No: A048570 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

332 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
General Surgery	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	(866)342-6012
Ballow, Shana L. D.O. ^{4 5}	Arabic, Estonian, French	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1770521452
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Community	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C148700
ID Number: MC49000206	Regional Medical Center	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Accessibility:	ID Number: MC49000206	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93701	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(866)342-6012	Kinter, Christopher R.	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM
NPI: 1275821936	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(866)342-6012	Physician Language(s):
License No: 20A10299	Gender: Male	NPI: 1851529564	Russian
Cultural Competence	ID Number: MC49000206	License No: A143241	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Infectious Disease
Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1922118884	5:00 PM	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}
Accessibility:	License No: G073863	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	Spanish	ID Number: MC49000206
Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701
ID Number: MC49000206	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(866)342-6012
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Punjabi, Spanish		NPI: 1912160896
Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): None	Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	License No: A103374
(866)342-6012	Accessibility:	ID Number: MC49000206	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1194835512	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G055680	Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female	(866)342-6012	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC49000206	NPI: 1770757734	Spanish
5:00 PM	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	License No: A093743	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
Accessibility:	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1205951704	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A096221	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: MC49000206
ID Number: MC49000206	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	•
		•	•
(866)342-6012		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1497780985
NPI: 1518077460	•	Hematology	License No: G013591
License No: G080370	,	Rovtman, Marina M. M.D. ⁴⁵	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	• •	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes		ID Number: MC49000206	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	wedical center	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	5:00 PM
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1518077460 License No: G080370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hematology Roytman, Marina M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000206	Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1497780985 License No: G013591 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93701

5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nassar, Naiel N. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Jain, Vipul V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1295927911 License No: A088214 Cultural Competence	(559)608-6500 NPI: 1073846747 License No: A109756 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dhindsa, Harpreet S. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male
ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012	Physician Language(s):	Nephrology	(866)342-6012
NPI: 1699743617 License No: A049334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Internal Medicine Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kelton, Alan G. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1508851056 License No: A076211	Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1669685251 License No: A096047 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1801864020 License No: A064349 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno
Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1598795429 License No: G087536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Cantonese, German, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cao, Yangming M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701	Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1487672192
5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kiel, Richard G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1558339630 License No: A081989	License No: A100412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000206

Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center

334 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	License No: 20A07718
Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
•		Orthopedic Surgery	
Norwegian, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1467420679 License No: A044916 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1184771974 License No: A099715 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Levy, Steven B. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1487623427 License No: G029011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martinez, Gregory S. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1982863098 License No: A103241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	Ayoub, Mark M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1689961310 License No: A150352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Kollmorgen, Robert C. D.O. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1760621759 License No: 20A11856 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lindvall, Eric M. D.O. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martirosian, Armen K. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1114087046 License No: A103597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Naeni, Fariborz H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1427168806 License No: A044740 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: MC49000206	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	FRESNO AMERICAN
Farsi	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	5:30 PM	INDIAN HEALTH PROJECT
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s):	Pediatrics
Accessibility:	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1417954447	French, Hindi, Kannada	Kaushal, Richa M.D. ⁴
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Xiong, Judy B.	Gender: Female
Refaat, Motasem I. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	(NP)	ID Number: MC49000651
ID Number: MC49000206	Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	1551 E. Shaw Ave. Ste 139
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93710
Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	Vascular Surgery	- (559)320-0490
(866)342-6012	Hospital(s): Community	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell	NPI: 1063777084
NPI: 1780976902	Regional Medical Center	R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: A138603
License No: A122720	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: MC49000206	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Pulmonary Disease	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Gender: Female	(866)342-6012	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: MC49000206	NPI: 1558522094	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Arabic, Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	License No: A102660	INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	GROUP
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes	Internal Medicine
	NPI: 1366461816	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Pediatric Endocrinology	License No: G084862	5:00 PM	Kummati, Deepa L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female
Kinman, Renee A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	ID Number: 247650
Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	4646 N. First St.
ID Number: MC49000206 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	5:00 PM	Prentice, Anne M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93726
Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	(866)707-6664
(866)342-6012	Spanish	ID Number: MC49000206	NPI: 1750566154
NPI: 1134160666	Hospital(s): None	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	License No: C153084
License No: A092381	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D. ¹	NPI: 1902877236	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4 5	License No: A060257	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: MC49000206	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Telugu
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community
Podiatry	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1801050331	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Regional Medical Center
Kruger, Frederick J. DPM ⁴	License No: A135467	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
5	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Gender: Male	Table a Ocasal de la Ven	Posic/D ED ID D E T\	•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

336 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Nephrology	Cultural Competence	7033 N Fresno St. Ste 202	Self Reported Accessibility:
Chapagain, Bikash M.D. ¹⁴	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)
5	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -	(559)438-4300	Hematology
Gender: Male ID Number: 283803 568 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1811319197 License No: A177318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Perez, Jose P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 289634 7033 N. Fresno St. Ste 202	NPI: 1144329053 License No: PT12805 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)438-4300 Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Pascuzzo, Joseph M. D.O. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 127130 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1538244314 License No: 20A08935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	5:00 PM
ZAKHARY, GEORGE M.	(559)438-4300 NPI: 1821635319	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s):
M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 243047 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490 Fresno, CA 93701	License No: PT97606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM	INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL GROUP - TULARE COUNTY Anesthesiology	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
(559)459-6114	Hospital(s): None	Mungalpara, Vinod M.D. ^{1 4}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nephrology
NPI: 1922219237 License No: C148940 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Physical Therapy	Rogers, Taylor P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 289628 1350 O St Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)478-5327 NPI: 1003574120 License No: PT01431 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Male ID Number: 248106 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1942278668 License No: A089885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Chapagain, Bikash M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 283803 568 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1811319197 License No: A177318
	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -	4:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Alisasis, Jose E. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 289771 7033 N Fresno St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-4300 NDI: 1579109917	6:00 PM Hospital(s): None Simunovic, Blasenko H. P.T. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: FERREE, DENISE	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: 186399

(NP)

Extender(s): Tedla, Tilksew

NPI: 1578108817

License No: PT97594

ID Number: 141883

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	ID Number: 209171	(559)261-1425
201	Medical Center	3751 E. Shields Ave.	NPI: 1205973963
Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93726	License No: PT21942
(559)228-6600	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(833)478-1818	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1487672192	Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery	NPI: 1679875389	Training Completed: Yes
License No: A100412	ZAKHARY, GEORGE M.	License No: 20A13373	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 243047	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Spanish
(559)228-6600	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490	4:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	Office Staff Language(s):	Simunovic, Blasenko H.
5:00 PM	(559)459-6114	Spanish	P.T. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1922219237	Physician Language(s):	Alternate Name: FERREE,
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	License No: C148940	Spanish	DENISE
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	Training Completed: Yes	Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹	ID Number: 186399
Norwegian, Punjabi,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4 5	7033 N Fresno St. Ste 202
Spanish, Urdu	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 189653	(559)438-4300
Extender(s): Tran, Denise	Self Reported Accessibility:	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	NPI: 1144329053
(NP)	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: PT12805
Accessibility:	Otolaryngology	(833)478-1818	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		NPI: 1851550404	Training Completed: No
Oncology	Duarte, Victor M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	License No: A122675	After Hours Phone Number:
Haseeb, Abdul M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 215918	Cultural Competence	(559)438-4300
Gender: Male	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -
ID Number: 109966	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	6:00 PM
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	(559)459-6114	4:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1437449311	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
(559)447-4949	License No: A117437	Spanish	Physician Language(s): Spanish
NPI: 1407897093	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
License No: A076480	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish, Tagalog	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Radiation Oncology
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Physical Therapy	Batth, Sukhjeet S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Erickson, Peter R. P.T. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 240500
Physician Language(s): Urdu	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.
Hospital(s): Clovis		ID Number: 097489	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital,	Physical Medicine Rehab	2747 W. Bullard Ave. Ste	(559)326-1222
Community Regional	Dirkx, Benjamin N. D.O. ¹⁴⁵	105	NPI: 1821320011
	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93711	License No: A126928

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

338 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Punjabi, Spanish
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Medical Center
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Rheumatology
Wetrous Deniel A M.D.1

Watrous, Daniel A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 035639 6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)500-3000 NPI: 1841246568 License No: G055060 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM -6:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Self Reported Accessibility:

Urology

Limited(P,EB,R,E)

Chi, Andrew A. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 276856 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222

NPI: 1952517054

Fresno

License No: A102696 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Physician Language(s):

Mandarin

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D.¹

Gender: Male ID Number: 146944 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1467426478 License No: A074920 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Kane, James (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ELM COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER

Family Nurse Practitioner

Woods, Carrie FNP45

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000028

Fresno

2740 S. Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5200 NPI: 1861938441 License No: NP04592 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

LASALLE - KINGS WINERY MEDICAL CLINIC

Adult Nurse Practitioner

Yang, Mai Tong NP^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000427 4929 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)255-6476 NPI: 1245784883 License No: NP04535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Japanese, Laotian, Spanish, Thai Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno

LASALLE - NORTH MARKS MEDICAL CLINIC

Adult Nurse Practitioner

Yang, Mai Tong NP45

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000365 4011 N. Marks Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)860-4925 NPI: 1245784883

License No: NP04535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)860-4925

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White)

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH MERCED ST

Internal Medicine

Bautista, Jose L. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000317

2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1134119308

License No: A043293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(E)	Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM	(877)960-3426 NPI: 1497791693
Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Mercado, Edgar	Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male	NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	License No: C056123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:
(P.A.) Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 501005 505 N. Clovis Ave. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)981-5040	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	(886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES	Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Allergy/Immunology Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik	NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Italian Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
N Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-5040	Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease	Daniele, Teresa P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female
ID Number: 501005 6643 N. Milburn Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)275-1400 Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)274-1400 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Caniglia, Toni L. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Baz, Malik M. M.D.45 Alternate Name: Baz, Malik	Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 127593 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1598795429 License No: G087536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	ID Number: 197262 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1497791693 License No: C056123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Italian Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical
Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Caniglia, Toni L.	N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Daniele, Teresa P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 197262 290 N. Wayte Ln. Frospo, CA 93701	Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Krueger, Michael L. D.O. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(NP)

340 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno, CA 93701

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 049476 7033 N. Fresno St. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Certified Nurse Midwife	Gender: Male ID Number: 039442 7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E,T) Arora, Ajit S. M.D. ⁴ ⁵
(559)438-8181 Email:Ckrueger@midvalleyc ardiology.com NPI: 1396714937 License No: 20A06760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)438-8181 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Halstead, Renee R. CNM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 241381 1374 E. Alluvial Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)981-2600 NPI: 1336204163 License No: NMW00147 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-8000 NPI: 1437114113 License No: G065550 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)323-8200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: 036212 7055 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-9200 NPI: 1538253190 License No: A045775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
Krueger, Michael L. D.O. ¹⁴	Hospital(s): None Chiropractor	Arora, Ajit S. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 005836 1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Gender: Male ID Number: 049476 7033 N. Fresno St. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-8181 Email:Ckrueger@midvalleyc ardiology.com NPI: 1396714937 License No: 20A06760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)438-8181 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community	Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192291 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 036212 7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-8200 NPI: 1538253190 License No: A045775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)323-8200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)440-0450 NPI: 1790799864 License No: G050537 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)440-0450 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gastroenterology	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno	Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Abdulian, John D. M.D.¹²⁵ Heart and Surgical Hospital

Medical Center, Fresno

Gastroenterology

Hospital

Fresno Heart and Surgical

ID Number: 005836

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	After Hours Phone Number:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720
105	(559)440-0450	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)440-0450
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1538371901
(559)440-0450	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	License No: A099901
NPI: 1790799864	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 079949	Cultural Competence
License No: G050537	Self Reported Accessibility:	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	101	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: No	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)440-0450
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Gender: Female	(559)440-0450	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	ID Number: 091276	NPI: 1750395828	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: G078832	Physician Language(s):
Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{4 5}	105	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Marathi
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 005836	(559)440-0450	After Hours Phone Number:	Community Hospital,
1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1205924800	(559)440-0450	Community Regional
101	License No: G086091	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital
(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1790799864	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: G050537	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{2 5}
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Community Hospital, Saint	Gender: Male	ID Number: 139595
After Hours Phone Number:	Agnes Medical Center,	ID Number: 079949	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
(559)440-0450	Fresno Heart and Surgical	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	101
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital	105	Fresno, CA 93720
5:00 PM	Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)440-0450
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	(559)440-0450	NPI: 1538371901
Community Hospital, Fresno	ID Number: 079949	NPI: 1750395828	License No: A099901
Heart and Surgical Hospital	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: G078832	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	101	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:
Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)440-0450	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)440-0450
Gender: Female	NPI: 1750395828	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 091276	License No: G078832	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM
1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
101	Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Hindi, Marathi
Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,
(559)440-0450	(559)440-0450	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional
NPI: 1205924800	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno
License No: G086091	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	Gender: Female	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Cultural Competence	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 139595	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Desir/D ED ID D E T

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

342 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

101

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{4 5}	Tiwana, Gursimranjit (FNP),	(559)440-0450	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Female	Caminata, Timothy S. (FNP)	NPI: 1205058856	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 139595	Accessibility:	License No: A109110	Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ⁴
1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Cultural Competence	5
105	Mittal, Vivek M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 164963
(559)440-0450	ID Number: 200435	(559)440-0450	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
NPI: 1538371901	7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	105
License No: A099901	Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	(559)900-4013	Physician Language(s):	(559)440-0450
Training Completed: No	Email:girheum@gmail.com	Hindi, Punjabi	NPI: 1205058856
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website: www.girheum.com	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A109110
5:00 PM	NPI: 1396888277	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	License No: A125783	Community Regional	Training Completed: No
Hindi, Marathi	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	Heart and Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM
Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Community Regional	(559)900-4013	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hindi, Punjabi
Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): Clovis
Heart and Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	5	Community Hospital,
Mittal, Vivek M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Community Regional
Gender: Male	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	ID Number: 164963	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 200435	Physician Language(s):	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Heart and Surgical Hospital
7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101	Hindi	101	General Surgery
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	Anderson, Casandra M.D. ¹
(559)900-4013	Community Hospital,	(559)440-0450	45
Email:girheum@gmail.com	Community Regional	NPI: 1205058856	Gender: Female
Website: www.girheum.com	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	License No: A109110	ID Number: 265777
NPI: 1396888277	Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.
License No: A125783	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	Extender(s): Harris, Edna M.	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)326-1222
Training Completed: Yes	(NP), Riar, Jaspreet (P.A.),	(559)440-0450	NPI: 1083773170
After Hours Phone Number:	Tiwana, Gursimranjit (FNP),	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	License No: A095564
(559)900-4013	Caminata, Timothy S. (FNP)	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	Limited(EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ⁴	Hindi, Punjabi	5:00 PM
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	5	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Hindi	ID Number: 164963	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish
Extender(s): Harris, Edna M.	101	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): None
(NP), Riar, Jaspreet (P.A.),	Fresno, CA 93720		1 \ \ / /

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	NPI: 1194835512	NPI: 1518077460	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: G055680	License No: G080370	Training Completed: No
Ballow, Shana L. D.O.45	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM
ID Number: 241496	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	(886)342-6012	(866)342-6012	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Urdu
(877)960-3426	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1275821936	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
License No: 20A10299	Community Hospital,	Arabic, Estonian, French	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Infectious Disease
Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}
After Hours Phone Number:	Extender(s): Luong, Tran H.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
(886)342-6012	(P.A.), Gregory, Joseph E.	Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 188221
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(P.A.)	Gender: Male	290 N. Wayte Ln.
5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 049483	Fresno, CA 93701
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	(866)342-6012
Self Reported Accessibility:	Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1912160896
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	(866)342-6012	License No: A103374
Ballow, Shana L. D.O. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 503677	NPI: 1518077460	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	License No: G080370	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 241496	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	(877)960-3426	Training Completed: Yes	(866)342-6012
Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1194835512	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(877)960-3426	License No: G055680	(866)342-6012	5:30 PM
NPI: 1275821936	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: 20A10299	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	(886)342-6012	Arabic, Estonian, French	Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): None
(886)342-6012	Hospital(s): None	Regional Medical Center	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Extender(s): Luong, Tran H.	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
5:00 PM	(P.A.), Gregory, Joseph E.		Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): Community	(P.A.)	Hematology/Oncology	Gender: Male
Regional Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:	Haseeb, Abdul M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 010067
Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	· · ·	ID Number: 109966	Fresno, CA 93701
Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	(866)342-6012
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1497780985
ID Number: 503677	ID Number: 049483	(559)447-4949	License No: G013591
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	NPI: 1407897093	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A076480	Training Completed: Yes
(877)960-3426	(866)342-6012		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

344 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM -**Cultural Competence** Medical Center, Fresno 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Wed 9:00 AM - 5:00 Training Completed: Yes Heart and Surgical Hospital PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Spanish Fri 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Self Reported Accessibility: labo. Spanish Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): ID Number: 160824 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Cantonese, German, Hindi, Libke, Robert D. M.D.¹⁴⁵ 290 N. Wavte Ln. Hospital(s): Community Punjabi, Spanish Gender: Male Fresno, CA 93701 Regional Medical Center Hospital(s): Clovis ID Number: 010067 (877)960-3426 Community Hospital, Accessibility: 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. NPI: 1669685251 Community Regional Limited(EB,IB,R,E) License No: A096047 Fresno, CA 93701 Medical Center, Saint Agnes Woodbury, Brandon B. (866)342-6012 **Cultural Competence** Medical Center, Fresno M.D.145 NPI: 1497780985 Training Completed: Yes Heart and Surgical Hospital After Hours Phone Number: License No: G013591 Gender: Male Extender(s): Pangilinan, (886)342-6012 ID Number: 186424 **Cultural Competence** Lanigail (NP) Training Completed: Yes 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Certification(s): CCS Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93701 Accessibility: 5:00 PM (866)342-6012 Office Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): NPI: 1447424023 Spanish Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Spanish License No: A111928 Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis Cultural Competence Cantonese, German, Hindi, Gender: Male Community Hospital, Training Completed: No Punjabi, Spanish ID Number: 160824 Community Regional Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -290 N. Wayte Ln. Hospital(s): None Medical Center, Fresno 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93701 Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Heart and Surgical Hospital (877)960-3426 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Spanish NPI: 1669685251 Dorsainvil, Dominique Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): License No: A096047 M.D.45 Spanish **Cultural Competence Internal Medicine** Gender: Female Hospital(s): None Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 239947 Sams, O'Key I. M.D.³ After Hours Phone Number: Accessibility: 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) (886)342-6012 201 ID Number: 105331 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Fresno, CA 93720 Nephrology 7035 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 5:00 PM (559)228-6600 Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ 103 Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1902163413 Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Spanish License No: A151831 (559)324-0700 ID Number: 160824

568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste

Fresno, CA 93720

NPI: 1669685251

License No: A096047

(559)228-6600

201

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd.,

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

Cantonese, German, Hindi,

Medical Center, Saint Agnes

Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1760409726

(559)324-0700

License No: A055586

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

Cultural Competence

(559)228-6600

5:00 PM

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)326-1222	Hospital(s): Clovis	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	NPI: 1700047180	Community Hospital,	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar
Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A11638	Community Regional	Gender: Male
French, Spanish	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Valley	ID Number: 110082
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	Children's Hospital, Saint	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Certification(s): CCS	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Agnes Medical Center,	301
Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Fresno, CA 93720
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	(559)486-5000
Oncology	Spanish	Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	Website:
Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	Physician Language(s):	(NP)	www.eyecarefresno.com
45	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Bertolucci, George A.	NPI: 1689693657
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A086968
ID Number: 167758	Extender(s): Mebratu,	Alternate Name: George,	Cultural Competence
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura	Bertolucci	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93720	(NP)	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)326-1222	Accessibility:	ID Number: 068177	(559)486-5000
NPI: 1700047180	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: 20A11638	Ophthalmology	301	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Bertolucci, George A.	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)449-5010	Spanish Physician Language (a):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Alternate Name: George,	NPI: 1447267505	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish
5:00 PM	Bertolucci	License No: G060951	Hospital(s): Tenet Health
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Central Coast Sierra Vista
Spanish	ID Number: 068177	Training Completed: Yes	Reg Med Ctr
Physician Language(s):	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	After Hours Phone Number:	Certification(s): CCS
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	301	(559)486-5000	
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Community Hospital,	(559)449-5010	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar
Community Regional	Website:	PM Office Staff Language (a):	Gender: Male
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	www.emcfresno.com	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 110082
Medical Center, Fresno	NPI: 1447267505	Spanish Dhysisian Language (a):	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Heart and Surgical Hospital	License No: G060951	Physician Language(s):	301 France CA 02720
Extender(s): Mebratu,	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720
Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)486-5000 Website:
(NP)	After Hours Phone Number:	Community Hospital,	
Accessibility:	(559)486-5000	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley	www.eyecarefresno.com
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -		NPI: 1689693657
Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00	Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center,	License No: A086968 Cultural Competence
4 5	PM	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	After Hours Phone Number:
ID Number: 167758	Spanish	Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	(559)486-5000
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Physician Language(s):	(NP)	(000)-000 0000
Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	··· /	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93720

346 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
5:00 PM	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	5:00 PM	301
Office Staff Language(s):	Maxwell, William A. M.D. ¹²	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720
Spanish	5	Spanish	(559)486-5000
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1588860829
Farsi, Spanish	ID Number: 059631	Spanish	License No: A119629
Hospital(s): Clovis	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
Community Hospital,	201	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	After Hours Phone Number:
Medical Center, Tenet	(559)449-5050	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	(559)486-5000
Health Central Coast Sierra	NPI: 1205898681	5	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
Vista Reg Med Ctr, Valley	License No: G035175	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00
Children's Hospital, Saint	Cultural Competence	Richard	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Agnes Medical Center,	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 011356	Spanish
Hospital	5:00 PM	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Physician Language(s):
Certification(s): CCS	Office Staff Language(s):	301	Spanish
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	Physician Language(s):	(559)486-5000	Hospital
Gender: Male	Spanish	NPI: 1992724991	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
ID Number: 110082	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: G045563	Gender: Female
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 132995
401	Community Regional	Training Completed: No	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Valley	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	301
(559)449-5010	Children's Hospital, Saint	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720
Website:	Agnes Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)486-5000
www.eyecarefresno.com	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Spanish	NPI: 1154312635
NPI: 1689693657	Hospital	Physician Language(s):	License No: A089517
License No: A086968	Self Reported Accessibility:	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: Yes	Maxwell, William A. M.D. ¹ ²	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
After Hours Phone Number:	5	Community Regional	5:00 PM
(559)449-5010	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Valley	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 059631	Children's Hospital, Saint	Spanish
5:00 PM	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Agnes Medical Center,	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	201	Fresno Surgical Hospital	French, Spanish
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s): Community
Physician Language(s):	(559)449-5050	5	Regional Medical Center,
Farsi, Spanish	NPI: 1205898681	Alternate Name: Daniel,	Valley Children's Hospital
Hospital(s): Tenet Health	License No: G035175	Prescott	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Central Coast Sierra Vista	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Reg Med Ctr	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 185118	ID Number: 132995

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)486-5000 Email:info@emcfresno.com NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 193586 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	Community Neglonal	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pain Management Grandhe, Janardhan R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 052675 1805 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-8510 NPI: 1023058476 License No: A052798 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-8510 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital	Fresno NPI: 1386615714 License No: G044803 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)256-7990 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Lopez, Elizabeth A. (FNP), Santos, Janice T. (NP), Dahlberg, Laurie S. (NP), Jno Baptiste, Natasha A. (NP), Oza, Amisha S. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Bunnalai, Thianchai M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 202158 7060 N. Recreation Ave. Ste 101
ID Number: 193586 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1689961310 License No: A150352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-8510 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): PIH Health Good	Janice T. (NP), Dahlberg, Laurie S. (NP), Jno Baptiste, Natasha A. (NP), Oza, Amisha S. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Bunnalai, Thianchai M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 202158 7060 N. Recreation Ave. Ste

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

348 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 12:00	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Chaudhary, Gulafsha M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 259368 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-2300 NPI: 1073860680 License No: A165636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dhillon, Inderjit K. M.D.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 035506	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Fong, Janelle A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 190291 5088 N. Fresno St. Ste B Fresno, CA 93710 (559)222-3962 NPI: 1356641013 License No: A117515 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)244-6360 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Spanish, Thai Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P) Johnston, Allie E. D.O.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 274419 6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)268-1737 NPI: 1679079073 License No: 20A17999 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Miranda, Raymond C. M.D.4 Gender: Male ID Number: 011624	Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Olaniyan, Omobola A. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 252092 7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)538-3070 NPI: 1467543769 License No: C160272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Randhawa, Tejinder S. M.D. ⁴
5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)455-1500 NPI: 1285791806 License No: A038371 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)455-1500 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Mandarin Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Johnston, Allie E. D.O. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 274419 1122 S. St. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)268-1737 NPI: 1679079073 License No: 20A17999	7025 N. Maple Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6600 NPI: 1497797112 License No: G066119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 069724 5043 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)455-1500 NPI: 1588720916 License No: A053378 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A157613	(559)268-1737	Office Staff Language(s):
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1154340586	Hindi, Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	License No: A093522	Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	Hindi
Urdu	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hospital(s): Community	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Community Hospital,
Regional Medical Center,	Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	Community Regional
Valley Children's Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Punjabi, Spanish	Spanish, Thai	Medical Center
Certification(s): CHDP	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Sangrujiveth, Orathai	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Limited(EB,IB,E)	M.D. ⁴	Thacker, Rupa M.D. ⁴
Randhawa, Tejinder S.	Sang, New M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female	Gender: Female
M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	ID Number: 048143	ID Number: 194852
Gender: Male	ID Number: 191244	6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102	6255 N. Fresno St. Ste 106
ID Number: 069724	1122 S St. Ste 102	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710
805 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)268-1737	(559)336-4535
Fresno, CA 93706	(559)268-1737	NPI: 1578669511	NPI: 1013226802
(559)485-4000	NPI: 1154340586	License No: A041562	License No: A125535
NPI: 1588720916	License No: A093522	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A053378	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	(559)336-4535
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)268-1737	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)485-4000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Laotian, Spanish, Thai	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong, Korean, Laotian,	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):
Punjabi, Spanish	Spanish, Thai	Medical Center, Valley	Gujarati, Hindi, Oriya,
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Children's Hospital	Punjabi
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish, Thai	Sidhu, Divya U. M.D.4	Hospital(s): Clovis
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Hamel, Kelly D.	ID Number: 223049	Community Regional
Certification(s): CHDP	(NP), Daniels, Monica M.	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Valley
Accessibility:	(NP), Kim, Jieun (NP),	101	Children's Hospital, Saint
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Yates, Heather (NP)	Fresno, CA 93720	Agnes Medical Center
Ranu, Paulinder S. M.D.4	Certification(s): CHDP	(559)224-7990	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R)	NPI: 1124385547	Limited(EB,IB,E)
ID Number: 262615	Sang, New M.D. ⁴	License No: A170542	Thampy, Anila C. M.D. ⁴
5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd.	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female
Fresno, CA 93727	ID Number: 191244	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 078104
(559)251-7505	6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 102	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	7105 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
NPI: 1811351992	Fresno, CA 93710	5:00 PM	102
	•		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

350 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720 559)437-9024 WPI: 1851400972 License No: A048322 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559)437-9024 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Garcia, Maria A. (NP) Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Ward, Devon B. M.D.4 Gender: Female D Number: 263252 F720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93701 Fresn	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pulmonary Disease Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 160761 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-5721 NPI: 1992840490 License No: A111780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Clovis	Eresno License No: A111780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 071298 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-5721 NPI: 1366461816 License No: G084862 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Гиосия	Гиосия	Fueene
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A126928	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	(559)437-1000	Cantonese, Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center	Mittal, Manisha M.D. ¹⁴⁵
5:00 PM			Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish	Tan, Raymond C. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 200433
Spanish	Hospital(s): Emanuel	Gender: Male	7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Kaweah	ID Number: 110237	Fresno, CA 93720
Punjabi, Spanish	Delta District Hospital, Saint	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	(559)900-4013 NPI: 1154627776
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Agnes Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)437-1000	License No: A126113
Medical Center	Monson, Jedidiah M. M.D. ¹	NPI: 1104809946	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	4 5	License No: A073252	Training Completed: No
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 075916	Training Completed: Yes	(559)900-4013
Gender: Female	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 131248	Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
7887 N. Cedar Ave.	(559)447-4949	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1669455390	Cantonese, Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Španish
(877)866-1914	License No: G083275	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1316901663	Cultural Competence	Rheumatology	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
License No: A069760	Training Completed: Yes	Bertken, Richard D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	ID Number: 501302	Limited(EB,IB,E)
After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Watrous, Daniel A. M.D. ¹⁴
(559)437-1000	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93701	5
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):	(559)459-5721	Gender: Male
5:30 PM	Spanish	NPI: 1609895150	ID Number: 035639
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	License No: G030979	6327 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
Hindi, Punjabi	Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710
Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	(559)500-3000
Medical Center	ran, raymona o. m.b.	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1841246568
	Gender: Male	(559)459-5721	License No: G055060
Liu, Li M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 110237	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male ID Number: 099747	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)437-1000 NPI: 1104809946	Spanish	PM
(877)866-0914	License No: A073252	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1619946753	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Spanish
License No: A079806	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None
	5.50 i iii	Medical Center	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

352 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Vascular Surgery	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	(559)746-9605 NPI: 1730406729 License No: A172357	Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307	
Campbell, Matthew P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 079476	ID Number: 194367 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	
1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1558522094 License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA	(559)981-5040 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	
(559)625-4118	After Hours Phone Number:	Allergy/Immunology	Spanish	
NPI: 1083735070 License No: A072234 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)746-9605 Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	(559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 194367 255 N. Herwalt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1558522094	Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500 Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Caniglia, Toni L. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 6643 N. Milburn Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)275-1400	
ID Number: 194367 255 N. Herwalt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1558522094 License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 270515 1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 106	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 505 N. Clovis Ave.	Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)274-1400 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93727

(559)981-5040

Fresno, CA 93720

Medical Center

Hospital(s): None

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Extender(s): Caniglia, Toni L. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(E) Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 127593 290 N. Wayte Ln. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1598795429 License No: G087536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:		After Hours Phone Number: (559)900-4013 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Harris, Edna M. (NP), Riar, Jaspreet (P.A.), Tiwana, Gursimranjit (FNP), Caminata, Timothy S. (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) General Surgery Anderson, Casandra M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 265777 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1083773170 License No: A095564	License No: 20A10299 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 503677 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1194835512 License No: G055680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Daniele, Teresa P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 197262 290 N. Wayte Ln.	Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Extender(s): Luong, Tran H. (P.A.), Gregory, Joseph E. (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93701	Gastroenterology	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(877)960-3426 NPI: 1497791693 License No: C056123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (886)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Mittal, Vivek M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 200435 7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4013 Email:girheum@gmail.com Website: www.girheum.com NPI: 1396888277 License No: A125783	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ballow, Shana L. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 241496 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701	Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 049483 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1518077460 License No: G080370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Spanish

354 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(877)960-3426

NPI: 1275821936

After Hours Phone Number:

(866)342-6012

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 167758
5:00 PM	5:30 PM	(559)459-5721	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1558339630	Fresno, CA 93720
Arabic, Estonian, French	Spanish	License No: A081989	(559)326-1222
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1700047180
Self Reported Accessibility:	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	License No: 20A11638
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Hematology/Oncology	Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Haseeb, Abdul M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Nephrology	Spanish	5:00 PM
ID Number: 109966	Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Gender: Male	Cantonese, Mandarin,	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 160824	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
(559)447-4949	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
NPI: 1407897093	201	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
License No: A076480	Fresno, CA 93720	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Extender(s): Mebratu,
Cultural Competence	(559)228-6600	Cao, Yangming M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1669685251	Gender: Male	(NP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A096047	ID Number: 101366	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	201	Ophthalmology
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Bertolucci, George A.
Physician Language(s): Urdu	5:00 PM	(559)228-6600	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1558339630	Alternate Name: George,
Community Hospital,	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	License No: A081989	Bertolucci
Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Cantonese, German, Hindi,	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 068177
Medical Center	Punjabi, Spanish	Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis	8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 9:00	301
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Hospital,	AM - 5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720
Infectious Disease	Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)449-5010
	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	NPI: 1447267505
Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	License No: G060951
Gender: Female	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cantonese, Mandarin,	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 188221	Extender(s): Pangilinan,	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
290 N. Wayte Ln.	Lanigail (NP)	Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93701	Certification(s): CCS	Certification(s): CCS	(559)486-5000
(866)342-6012	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1912160896	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00
License No: A103374 Cultural Competence	Cao, Yangming M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Oncology	PM
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 101366	45	Spanish
AILEI HUUIS FIIUHE NUHIDEL.	200 N. Wayte I.n.	Condor: Malo	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

290 N. Wayte Ln.

(866)342-6012

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	License No: A086968	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Spanish	Cultural Competence	301	301
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)486-5000	(559)449-5010
(NP)	(559)486-5000	NPI: 1992724991	NPI: 1568784098
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G045563	License No: A125632
Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 110082	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00
401	Farsi, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Tenet Health	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)449-5010	Central Coast Sierra Vista	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Website:	Reg Med Ctr	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
www.eyecarefresno.com	Certification(s): CCS	Hospital(s): Clovis	Punjabi
NPI: 1689693657	Maxwell, William A. M.D. ¹²	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
License No: A086968	5	Community Regional	Medical Center
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Valley	Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery
Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 059631	Children's Hospital, Saint	ZAKHARY, GEORGE M.
After Hours Phone Number:	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Agnes Medical Center,	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
(559)449-5010	201	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 243047
5:00 PM	(559)449-5050	Gender: Female	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1205898681	ID Number: 132995	Fresno, CA 93701
Spanish	License No: G035175	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	(559)459-6114
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	301	NPI: 1922219237
Farsi, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: C148940
Hospital(s): Tenet Health	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)486-5000	Cultural Competence
Central Coast Sierra Vista	5:00 PM	NPI: 1154312635	Training Completed: Yes
Reg Med Ctr	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A089517	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Spanish	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Community
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center
Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 110082	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):	Orthopedic Surgery
301	5	French, Spanish	Ayoub, Mark M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Fresno, CA 93720	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
(559)486-5000	Richard	Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 235601
Website:	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
www.eyecarefresno.com	ID Number: 011356	ID Number: 193586	Fresno, CA 93701
NPI: 1689693657	ואטוווטעו עו איז אוויאון עו	ID NUMBER 130000	(866)342-6012
141 1. 1000000001			NPI: 1689961310

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

356 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A150352	Cultural Competence	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	License No: A073252
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	(877)866-1914	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(886)342-6012	NPI: 1316901663	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A069760	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Arabic, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Cantonese, Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	(559)437-1000	Rheumatology
Community Regional	Arabic	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Bertken, Richard D. M.D. ^{4 5}
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:30 PM	Gender: Male
Medical Center	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 501302
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Hindi, Punjabi	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701
Podiatry	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Monson, Jedidiah M. M.D. ¹	(559)459-5721
Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	4 5	NPI: 1609895150
Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	License No: G030979
ID Number: 252212	Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 075916	Cultural Competence
290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Female	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 071298	Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)459-5721	290 N. Wayte Ln.	(559)447-4949	(559)459-5721
NPI: 1114281557	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1669455390	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: E005223	(559)459-5721	License No: G083275	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1366461816	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	License No: G084862	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Spanish	(866)342-6012	Spanish	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Spanish	5:00 PM	Spanish	Medical Center
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Accessibility:	Spanish	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	Mittal, Manisha M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Pulmonary Disease	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 200433
Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Tan, Raymond C. M.D. ^{4 5}	7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101
ID Number: 160761	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
290 N. Wayte Ln.		ID Number: 110237	(559)900-4013
Fresno, CA 93701	Radiation Oncology	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	NPI: 1154627776
(559)459-5721	Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A126113
NPI: 1992840490	Gender: Female	(559)437-1000	Cultural Competence
License No: A111780	ID Number: 131248	NPI: 1104809946	Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1821506866 Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)900-4013 License No: NMW35938 French 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Self Reported Accessibility: Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Hindi, Puniabi, Spanish 5:00 PM Spanish **Critical Care Medicine** Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Daniel, Vijai J. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Accessibility: Extender(s): Chapa, Lisa Gender: Male Hospital(s): Clovis Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) (FNP), Bains, Kanwaldip ID Number: 195601 Community Hospital, (NP) Elderkin, Nora F. CNM^{4 5} 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Self Reported Accessibility: Community Regional Gender: Female Fresno, CA 93720 Medical Center, Saint Agnes Limited(P,EB,R,E) ID Number: MC00000667 (559)450-5756 **Medical Center** Narahari, Praneetha R. 6095 N. First St. NPI: 1043473986 Accessibility: M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93710 License No: C055861 Limited(EB,IB,E) (559)446-1515 Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** Vascular Surgery ID Number: 570593 NPI: 1205310794 Training Completed: Yes License No: NMW36117 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence 210 R. M.D.¹⁴⁵ 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)450-7200 ID Number: 194367 Hindi, Kannada, Tamil, 5:00 PM NPI: 1740253228 255 N. Herwalt Dr. Telugu, Urdu License No: A066871 Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Clovis Fresno, CA 93701 Accessibility: Cultural Competence (877)960-3426 Community Hospital, Saint Training Completed: Yes Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) NPI: 1558522094 Agnes Medical Center, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -SAINT AGNES MEDICAL License No: A102660 Fresno Heart and Surgical 5:00 PM **FOUNDATION Cultural Competence** Hospital, Fresno Surgical Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Hospital Cardiology/Cardiovascular Spanish After Hours Phone Number: Self Reported Accessibility: Disease Physician Language(s): (866)342-6012 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bennett Jr, Robert L. M.D.⁴ Hindi, Telugu Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**General Surgery** Hospital(s): None 5:00 PM Harris, Abdul K. M.D.45 Gender: Male Extender(s): Sivilay. Hospital(s): None ID Number: 530040 Alternate Name: HARRIS. Johnathan C. (P.A.) PLANNED PARENTHOOD 1105 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 201 ABDUL Self Reported Accessibility: MAR MONTE- FAMILY Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Male Limited(P,EB,R,E) **FIRST** (559)450-2630 ID Number: 089203 Svoboda, James A. M.D.^{4 5} **Certified Nurse Midwife** NPI: 1538189501 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Gender: Male License No: A046086 210 Beal. Madison CNM^{4 5} ID Number: 035172 Cultural Competence Fresno, CA 93720 Gender: Female 1105 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 201 Training Completed: No (559)457-7200 ID Number: MC00000667 Fresno, CA 93720 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -NPI: 1396859393 6095 N. First St. (559)450-7200

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

French, Spanish, Tagalog

Fresno, CA 93710

(559)446-1515

358 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

License No: A061120

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

NPI: 1457692055

License No: G041137

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)450-5571 NPI: 1386138410	License No: A156976 Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
After Hours Phone Number: (559)450-7200 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): French, Spanish, Tagalog Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Sitts, Kaitlyn M. (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: A173447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun, Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Dhillon, Surinder P. M.D.² Gender: Male ID Number: 503970 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 107 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)450-6310	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Rezapoor, Parisa M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 274055 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1225522287 License No: A173473 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Zemede, Markos H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 051095 1221 E. Spruce Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5777 NPI: 1033105598 License No: G080246 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)450-5777 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Stanford Health Care, Saint
Internal Medicine	NPI: 1386750487	5:00 PM	Agnes Medical Center
Baadh, Indebir M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 274368 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1417441528 License No: A173495 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	License No: A040688 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Aulakh, Ramandeep K. (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Sivasubramanian, Anita M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 090498 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5756 NPI: 1447260328 License No: A074387 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Interventional Radiology Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251946 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6742 NPI: 1609139591 License No: A156014 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Devani, Mehrab M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 274399 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Nelson, Ashley R. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 250662 7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-4463 NPI: 1245524727	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Marathi, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Davidian, Mark M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 100998 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93720

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)450-6742	NPI: 1558504720	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1518963578	License No: A128619	Hindi, Telugu	Training Completed: Yes
License No: G073533	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Gasser, Tyler George G.	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ^{4 6}
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 224031	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Orthopedic Surgery	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 229217
Ng, Brian B. M.D. ⁴⁵	Grannis, Kimberly M.D. ^{4 5}	110	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720	110
ID Number: 264757	ID Number: 255549	(559)450-6742	Fresno, CA 93720
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1427202373	(559)450-6742
110 Fresno, CA 93720	230	License No: C155432 Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194036624 License No: 20A14838
(559)450-6742	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1891140844	(559)450-2663	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
License No: A143291	NPI: 1326466848	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	License No: A138068	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Portuguese, Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Stanford, Steve R. M.D. ^{4 6}
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Kessler, Michael J. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	ID Number: 255918
Quezada, Maria M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	ID Number: 244764	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	110 L. Hemdon Ave. Ste
ID Number: 287281	Medical Center	110	Fresno, CA 93720
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Extender(s): Vega, Cristina	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)450-6742
110avw Ste	M. (P.A.), Pinasco, Micah	(559)450-6742	NPI: 1225394083
Fresno, CA 93720	(NP)	NPI: 1831535061	License No: A129663
(559)450-6742	Radiology	License No: A156253	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1508229899		Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A176143	Alapati, Sampath Kumar V.	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	M.D. ⁴⁶	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 202756	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center
5:00 PM	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Mak, Ceayee M.D. ^{4 6}	Sports Medicine
Hospital(s): None	110 France CA 02720	Gender: Female	Oravec, Richard G. D.O. ^{4 5}
Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6742	ID Number: 251843	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	NPI: 1437268695	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 134352
ID Number: 251953	License No: C053211	110	4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	110
110	Training Completed: No	(559)450-6742	Fresno, CA 93722
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1548453459	(559)450-2225
/FFO\4FO C740	1 10 01 01 1 1 1 0 1 0 0 1 1 1 1 1	Lianna Na. 4000000	()

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

(559)450-6742

360 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

License No: A095006

NPI: 1407837487

Spacialist

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: 20A07730	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	4844 N. First St. Ste 104	ID Number: 500310
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93726	290 N. Wayte Ln.
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	(866)707-6664	Fresno, CA 93701
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	NPI: 1750678652	(559)459-4300
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	License No: E005112	NPI: 1508080193
Hospital(s): None	Hindi, Punjabi	Cultural Competence	License No: A040672
SANTE OMNI FAMILY	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
HEALTH - MERCED ST	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Chiropractor	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley	5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-4300
Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5}	Children's Hospital, Saint	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Agnes Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
ID Number: MC49000317	Extender(s): Yang, Sua	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):
2505 Merced St.	(P.A.)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	Accessibility:	SANTE PHYSICIANS	Physician Language(s):
(866)707-6664	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	CAPITATED	Farsi, French, Spanish
NPI: 1790031979	Podiatry		Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: DC32058		_ Allergy/Immunology	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Florek, Derek J. DPM ^{4 5}	Aminian, A M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Regional
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000317	Gender: Male	Medical Center
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	2505 Merced St.	ID Number: 500310	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93721	7375 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	(866)707-6664	Fresno, CA 93720	Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴
Spanish	NPI: 1750678652	(559)447-1700	5
Physician Language(s):	License No: E005112	NPI: 1508080193	Gender: Male
Spanish	Cultural Competence	License No: A040672	ID Number: 147311
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	505 N. Clovis Ave.
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93727
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)582-8500
Pediatrics	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)447-1700	NPI: 1891961835
Suman, Nisha M.D. ⁴	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Wed 8:30 AM -	License No: A104136
Gender: Female	Physician Language(s):	12:00 PM Thu 12:00 PM -	Cultural Competence
ID Number: MC49000317	Spanish	7:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30	Training Completed: Yes
2505 Merced St.	Hospital(s): None	PM	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93721	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)981-5040
(866)707-6664	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
NPI: 1891074167	SANTE OMNI FAMILY	Physician Language(s):	6:00 PM
License No: A128930	HEALTH-N FIRST ST	Farsi, French, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence		Hospital(s): None	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Podiatry	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	Florek, Derek J. DPM ^{4 5}	L' 'L LO ID D.E.	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Limited(P,IB,R,E)

Gender: Male

Aminian, A M. M.D.⁴⁵

Florek, Derek J. DPM^{4 5}

ID Number: MC49000315

Gender: Male

(559)445-0391

After Hours Phone Number:

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cardiology/Cardiovascular
5	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Disease
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Uyan, Senen T. M.D. ^{4 6}	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4
ID Number: 147311	Anesthesiology	Gender: Male	5
6643 N. Milburn Ave. Ste	Oji, Oji A. M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 067657	Gender: Male
101 France CA 02722	Gender: Male	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	ID Number: 227269
Fresno, CA 93722 (559)207-3797	ID Number: 146795	Fresno, CA 93711 (559)459-4349	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
NPI: 1891961835	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	NPI: 1558312405	209
License No: A104136	Fresno, CA 93711	License No: A041010	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	(559)228-4222	Cultural Competence	(559)492-5808
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1750434783 License No: A094340	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1720283393 License No: 20A11348
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
6:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	(559)451-1602	Training Completed: Yes
Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Spanish	(559)451-1602	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	5:00 PM	Tagalog	Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	Punjabi, Spanish
Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None
Community Regional Medical Center	Community Regional	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4
Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	Heart and Surgical Hospital	5
Limited(E)	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
· /	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 227269
Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Yang, Chou M.D. ^{4 6}	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Gender: Male	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Gender: Male	207
ID Number: 147311	Saiseubyat, Aumnard CRNA ^{4 6}	ID Number: 143080	Fresno, CA 93720
7471 N. Fresno St.	Gender: Male	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	(559)492-5808 NPI: 1720283393
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 190684	Fresno, CA 93711	License No: 20A11348
(559)436-4500	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	(559)459-4349	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1891961835	Fresno, CA 93711	NPI: 1215131818	Training Completed: Yes
License No: A104136	(559)228-4222	License No: A102475	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1083973499	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	License No: RNA04268	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),
(559)436-4500	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Punjabi, Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s). None	5
Ομαιτίστι	Spanish, Thai		Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

362 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

F	F	F	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 227269	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM
202	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	(559)256-5500	Community Hospital,
(559)319-8290	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional
NPI: 1720283393	Hindi, Punjabi	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno
License No: 20A11348	Hospital(s): Community	Office Staff Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center,	Korean, Spanish	Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital	Arabic	ID Number: 236602
5:00 PM	Boran, Kevin J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	202
Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),	ID Number: 501636	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93720
Punjabi, Spanish	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Chann, Harcharn S. M.D. ¹⁴	(559)319-8290
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720	5	NPI: 1902178304
Bhullar, Manminder S.	(559)432-4303	Gender: Male	License No: A122369
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	NPI: 1982673406	ID Number: 502634	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	License No: G056843	6089 N. First St. Ste 102	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 256394	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Training Completed: Yes	(559)449-9100	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1962429753	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)438-1111	(559)432-4303	License No: C039752	Community Hospital,
NPI: 1295039360	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
License No: A123839	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center, Fresno
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Training Completed: No	Spanish	(559)449-9100	Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Spanish	5:00 PM	ID Number: 236602
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Hindi, Punjabi	Extender(s): Lally, Rabina	Hindi	203
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	(FNP)	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital	Accessibility:	Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)439-6808
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Gender: Male	NPI: 1902178304
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Borno, Sam A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 236602	License No: A122369
Bhullar, Manminder S.	Gender: Male	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 069697	209	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	30 River Park Pl. West Ste	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 256394	440	(559)492-5808	5:00 PM
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1902178304	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93701	(559)256-5500	License No: A122369	Spanish
(559)320-1090	NPI: 1598758468	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1295039360	License No: A044967	Training Completed: No	Spanish
L! NI A400000		5 1	•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A123839

		Janst	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 236602 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 207 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)492-5808 NPI: 1902178304 License No: A122369 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Montero, Alison H. (P.A.) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)319-8230 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)319-8290 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence	Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)439-6808 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	(559)448-8481 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) John, Thampi K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Gregory, Donald W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 006393 1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1235108747 License No: G043445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)432-4303 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 209 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)492-5808 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 207 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)492-5808 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male ID Number: 076223 30 River Park Pl. W. Ste 330 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)434-6232 NPI: 1043244122 License No: A052031 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Malayalam, Spanish Hospital(s): None Joshi, Bipin K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male ID Number: 047714 7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)438-1111	Palaniswamy,	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1336162486	Chandrasekar M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Russian, Spanish
License No: A044090	Gender: Male	Shetty, Shailesh M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 228232	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,
Training Completed: Yes	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 142857	Community Regional
After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93720	1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 201	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
(559)438-1111	(559)432-4303	Fresno, CA 93611	Medical Center, Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1316170749	(559)573-3433	Heart and Surgical Hospital
5:00 PM	License No: A141618	Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co	Extender(s): De Los Santos,
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	m	Mark A. (FNP)
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1750343620	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: C053019	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Cardiovascular Surgery
Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D. ^{4 5}
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	(559)573-3433	ID Number: 034097
Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility:	Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	1510 E. Herndon Ave.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Hospital,	PM ()	Fresno, CA 93720
	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	(559)450-2663
Krueger, Michael L. D.O. ^{1 4}	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hindi, Kannada, Urdu	NPI: 1740269752
_	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A052432
Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 049476	Accessibility:	Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist	Training Completed: Yes
7033 N. Fresno St. Ste 301	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Health - Selma, Saint Agnes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-8181	Sanam, Kumar M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno	5:00 PM
NPI: 1396714937	Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Physician Language(s):
License No: 20A06760	ID Number: 287684	=	French
Cultural Competence	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Sundrani, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Medical Center
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)432-4303	ID Number: 094645	Extender(s): Wessel, Talina
(559)438-8181	NPI: 1295049575	1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	(NP)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A181797	(559)432-4303	Gregory, Richard D. M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1508835463	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	License No: A078972	ID Number: 069051
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	1510 E Herndon Ave.
Hospital(s): Community	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720
Regional Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)450-7455
Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Spanish	(559)432-4303	NPI: 1942289962
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G075677
Hospital	Spanish	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Spanish	5:00 PM
		•	J.UU I IVI

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): None	License No: C042011	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	Self Reported Accessibility:
Pamula, Ramesh B. M.D. ¹⁴	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93711	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5	Training Completed: Yes	(559)228-4327	Heller, Andreas E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1215934526	Gender: Male
ID Number: 188981	5:00 PM	License No: A068636	ID Number: 079948
1243 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 104	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93711
(559)900-4395	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	(559)228-4441
NPI: 1356382295	Malizia, Robert A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	5:00 PM	NPI: 1528066560
License No: C055426	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: G084414
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 276995	Community Hospital	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 202	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93710	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	(559)440-0283	Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1508209800	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Telugu	License No: A173275	ID Number: 235360	German, Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260	Hospital(s): Clovis
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93701	Community Hospital
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	(559)320-0530	Self Reported Accessibility:
Yankey, Godfred K. M.D. ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	NPI: 1942437819	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	License No: A128863	Reyes, Alan B. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 252846	Critical Care Medicine	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
1510 E Herndon Ave.	Bhullar, Pardeep S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 049474
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101
(559)450-2663	ID Number: 253657	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93711
NPI: 1316062094	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	Arabic	(559)228-5400
License No: C156398	Fresno, CA 93711	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1417949629
Cultural Competence	(559)228-4441	. , ,	License No: A052897
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1063419364	Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D. ⁴⁵	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A061537	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 235360 6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 107	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93710	Physician Language(s):
Extender(s): Hurtado, Walter	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)435-4700	Spanish
S. (P.A.)	5:00 PM	NPI: 1942437819	Hospital(s): None
	Physician Language(s):	License No: A128863	Self Reported Accessibility:
Colon & Rectal Surgery	Punjabi	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Bruce, James M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: No	Roper, John A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
ID Number: 502047	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	ID Number: 079951
1510 E. Herndon Ave.		Physician Language(s):	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93720	Condon Male	Arabic	Fresno, CA 93711
(559)450-2663	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	(559)228-4441
NPI: 1699859454	ID Number: 083967	1 1	(000)220 7771

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

366 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

F	F	F	F
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1750389334	Self Reported Accessibility:	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Physician Language(s):
License No: G068242	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	Farsi, Spanish
Cultural Competence	Dermatology	(866)342-6012	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Dehesa, Luis A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	NPI: 1740488238	Extender(s): Reith, James L.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	License No: A112941	(P.A.), Dhillon, Ajitpal S.
5:00 PM	ID Number: 227267	Cultural Competence	(P.A.), Perkins, Jesse M. (P.A.), Oakley, Jessica A.
Physician Language(s): Spanish	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(P.A.), Oakley, Jessica A.
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)266-4100	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1629412259	Accessibility:	,
,	License No: A142134	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Wong, David J. M.D. ^{4 5}
Thomson, Chris P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Cultural Competence		Gender: Male ID Number: 133908
ID Number: 017205	Training Completed: Yes	Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ⁴	5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105
7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93710
Fresno, CA 93711	(559)266-4100	ID Number: 161921	(855)944-7546
(559)228-4222	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410	NPI: 1316972201
NPI: 1902803216	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A084286
License No: G066058	Physician Language(s): Spanish	(559)266-4100	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1740488238	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Regional Medical Center	License No: A112941	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	•	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Dehesa, Luis A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 227267	After Hours Phone Number:	Emergency Medicine
Community Hospital, Saint	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	(866)342-6012	Acharya, Janak K. M.D. ^{4 6}
Agnes Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Self Reported Accessibility:	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM	ID Number: 141947
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1629412259	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.
Volkov, Pavel S. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A142134	Taheri, Daniel P. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Alternate Name: TAHERI,	(559)459-6000
ID Number: 239654	Training Completed: Yes	DANIEL	NPI: 1376508721
7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Gender: Male	License No: A088161
Fresno, CA 93711	PM	ID Number: 057182	Cultural Competence
(559)228-5400	Physician Language(s):	6181 N. Thesta St. Ste 104	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1245556315	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93710	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: A111927	Hospital(s): Community	(559)825-0300	(559)459-6000
Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center	NPI: 1992774681	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	License No: G080445	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Physician Language(s): Russian	5		Hospital(s): Community
Nussiaii	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: 161921

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)459-6000	After Hours Phone Number:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 169885	NPI: 1184813487	(559)459-6000
Afarian, Hagop M. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A093155	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: 146942	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1073777686	After Hours Phone Number:	Armenian, Italian, Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A096704	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1710151840	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: A092959	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None	Darracq, Michael A. M.D. ¹⁴
Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000	Self Reported Accessibility:	6
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male
After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	Chinnock, Brian F. M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 194365
(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	2823 Fresno St.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Armenian	ID Number: 086753	Fresno, CA 93721
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.	(559)459-6000
Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1275553414
Armenian, Spanish	Community Regional	(559)459-6000	License No: A092362
Hospital(s): None	Medical Center	NPI: 1861481947	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A061117	Training Completed: Yes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Andrews, James E. M.D. ¹⁴	Bauer, Leah Marie M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: Yes	(559)459-6000
6	Gender: Female	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	ID Number: 264812	(559)459-6000	5:00 PM
ID Number: 157829	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-3770	NPI: 1710340138	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
NPI: 1629086269	License No: A151434	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: G070523	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Dhillon, Sukjit Kaur M.D. ^{4 6}
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Chooljian, Carolyn J. M.D. ¹	ID Number: 264818
After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	4 6	2823 Fresno St.
(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Community	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Regional Medical Center	ID Number: 067129	(559)459-6000
PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1235593187
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A151136
Community Hospital,	Campagne, Danielle D.	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence
Community Regional	M.D. ^{1 4 6}	NPI: 1982656807	Training Completed: No
Medical Center	Gender: Female	License No: G053673	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 146938	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community
Armenian, Patil M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Fresno, CA 93721		Regional Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	Riccoboni, Steven T. M.D. ⁴
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Regional Medical Center	6
Ernst, Ryan P. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	After Hours Phone Number:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 234350
ID Number: 274418	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Orona, John P. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	2823 Fresno St.
2823 Fresno St.	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 066236	(559)459-6000
(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1154765196
NPI: 1396787289	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A133402
License No: A160975	Medical Center	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1528110160	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: G062824	After Hours Phone Number:
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Macias, Fernando M.D. ^{4 6}	Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000
11:59 PM	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Community	ID Number: 188246	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Regional Medical Center	2823 Fresno St.	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Italian
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Hitchner, Lily M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1972833853	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Female	License No: A110221	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 251552	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Ruegner, Rawnica L. M.D. ⁴
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	6
Fresno, CA 93721	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
(559)459-6000	(559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Ramirez, Gilbert H. M.D. ¹⁴	ID Number: 155326
NPI: 1669850368	5:00 PM	6	2823 Fresno St.
License No: A146646	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93721
Cultural Competence	Spanish	ID Number: 203509	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1861657595
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A097595
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1962702662	Training Completed: Yes
Self Reported Accessibility:	Nahn, Jeffrey C. M.D. ^{4 6}	License No: A118983	After Hours Phone Number:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000
(, , , , , , ,	ID Number: 258867	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Ives Tallman, Crystal M. M.D. ^{4 6}	2823 Fresno St.	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
M.ป. Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 228456	(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1639531478	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A161698	Physician Language(s):	Sawtelle Vohra, Stacy M.
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Spanish	M.D. ⁴⁶
NPI: 1063770824	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
License No: A127520	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 161391
	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	Gender: Female
(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No	Regional Medical Center	ID Number: 276187
NPI: 1336283910	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.
License No: A104144	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Stroh, Geoffrey R. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	(559)459-6000
Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	NPI: 1811345556
After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 094057	License No: A173058
(559)459-6000	Spano, Susanne J. M.D. ^{4 6}	2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No
11:59 PM	ID Number: 156045	(559)459-6000	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1073565990	11:59 PM
Cantonese, Spanish	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: G079651	Hospital(s): Community
Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center
Community Hospital,	NPI: 1083888168	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Regional Medical Center	License No: A097192	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000	Werner, Jessie M.D. ^{4 6}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female
· · ·	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	ID Number: 265326
Schmitt, Eric R. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	2823 Fresno St.
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93721
ID Number: 188222	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-6000
2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1033567474 License No: A167859
Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	French, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1629242888	Self Reported Accessibility:	Vohra, Rais B. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Training Completed: No
License No: A101478	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	· ·	ID Number: 157146	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Storkan, Michelle L. M.D. ⁴⁶	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): None
After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)459-6000	ID Number: 212482	(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1790740140	,
PM	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	License No: A086387 Cultural Competence	Woodmansee, Susan M.D. ¹
Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1003170358	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female
Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A135572	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 092073
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000	2823 Fresno St.
Sidhu, Manavjeet S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721
Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	(559)459-6000
ID Number: 260178	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1275552580
2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Spanish	License No: A055503
Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1861849101	French, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: A150589	, 1	Walsh, Maura E. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)459-6000
		TTUISII, ITIUUIU L. IVI.D.	,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno **Fresno** Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Extender(s): Morton, Colby Akhtar. Ehsaan M.D.^{4 5} Community Regional 5:00 PM (FNP) Gender: Male **Medical Center** Self Reported Accessibility: Physician Language(s): ID Number: 264840 Dhillon, Ujagger S. M.D.¹⁴ Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) French, Spanish 2823 Fresno St. Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93721 Gastroenterology Gender: Male Self Reported Accessibility: (559)459-6000 Abdulian, John D. M.D.¹²⁵ ID Number: 031623 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) NPI: 1710255591 7405 N. Fresno St. Gender: Male License No: A133960 Young, Megann F. M.D.⁴ ⁶ Fresno, CA 93720 ID Number: 039442 **Cultural Competence** Gender: Female (559)438-8400 7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 168566 NPI: 1518054808 101 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -2823 Fresno St. License No: A036464 Fresno, CA 93720 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Fresno, CA 93721 **Cultural Competence** (559)323-8000 PM(559)459-6000 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1437114113 Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -NPI: 1043535958 License No: G065550 Spanish, Urdu License No: A106482 4:00 PM Cultural Competence Hospital(s): Clovis **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Community Hospital, Training Completed: Yes Punjabi After Hours Phone Number: Community Regional After Hours Phone Number: Hospital(s): Saint Agnes (559)323-8200 Medical Center, Fresno (559)459-6000 **Medical Center** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Heart and Surgical Hospital Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: 5:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital(s): None Faroogi, Muftisaadat A. Armenian, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D.^{4 5} Hospital(s): None M.D.45 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gender: Male Gender: Male Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 061020 **Endocrinology** ID Number: 131147 Limited(P,IB,R,E,T) 7121 N. Whitney Ave. 1095 E. Warner Ave. Ste Chaychi, Leila M.D.^{4 5} Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93720 102 Gender: Male Gender: Male (559)299-9395 Fresno, CA 93710 ID Number: 212297 ID Number: 264840 NPI: 1831291863 (559)435-1979 7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 7121 N. Whitney Ave. License No: A045051 NPI: 1275610503 103 Fresno, CA 93720 **Cultural Competence** License No: A069294 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395 Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** (559)216-0407 NPI: 1710255591 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1558535203 License No: A133960 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A127054 Cultural Competence PM5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -Russian, Spanish Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM PM Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Russian, Spanish, Urdu

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Russian, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Spanish, Urdu

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish, Vietnamese

Italian, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Physician Language(s):

Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,

Ginn. Patrick D. M.D.⁴⁵

Spanish, Urdu

Gender: Male

Hospital(s): None

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 005836	NPI: 1114092186	ID Number: 091276	Cultural Competence
1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: A056084	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: No
101	Cultural Competence	101	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)440-0450
(559)440-0450	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)440-0450	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1790799864	(559)431-8888	NPI: 1205924800	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00
License No: G050537	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	License No: G086091	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number:	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)440-0450	Physician Language(s):	(559)440-0450	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{2 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	ID Number: 139595
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	101
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720
Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ²⁵	(559)440-0450
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	NPI: 1538371901
ID Number: 005836	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 079949	License No: A099901
1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Female	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence
101	ID Number: 091276	101	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)440-0450	101	(559)440-0450	(559)440-0450
NPI: 1790799864	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1750395828	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G050537	(559)440-0450	License No: G078832	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1205924800	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	License No: G086091	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Marathi
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None
(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No	(559)440-0450	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	(559)440-0450	5:00 PM	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{2 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
Community Hospital, Fresno	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 139595
Heart and Surgical Hospital	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ^{4 5}	101
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
Jajodia, Prahalad B. M.D. ²	Community Regional	ID Number: 079949	(559)440-0450
5	Medical Center, Fresno	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1538371901
Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	101	License No: A099901
ID Number: 105386	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
7085 N. Maple Ave.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1750395828	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)431-8888	Gender: Female	License No: G078832	(559)440-0450

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	License No: A109110	Hospital(s): Clovis
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Community Regional
Hindi, Marathi	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Medical Center
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	(559)440-0450	Extender(s): Meccico, John
Community Hospital,	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	R. (P.A.)
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional	Hindi, Punjabi	Bilello, John F. M.D. ^{4 5}
Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 077254
Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ¹²⁵	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.
Gender: Male	Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ²	Sheikh, Muhammad Y.	Fresno, CA 93721
ID Number: 032299	5	M.D. ^{3 5}	(559)459-4090
7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	NPI: 1912017856
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 164963	ID Number: 077089	License No: G084890
(559)449-0309	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	7102 N. Fresno St.	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1306893516	101 France CA 02720	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No
License No: A048570	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)297-2259 NPI: 1538194048	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	(559)440-0450 NPI: 1205058856	License No: A066317	
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A109110	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:
(559)449-0309	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	,
5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	Concepcion, Rendoll M.D. ¹
Physician Language(s):	(559)440-0450	Physician Language(s):	
Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Gender: Male ID Number: 503164
Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	Hospital(s): None	1855 E Alluvial Ave Ste 103
Community Hospital,	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	General Surgery	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Regional	Physician Language(s):		(559)298-9032
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hindi, Punjabi	Bilello, John F. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1669498655
Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	License No: A039752
Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 077254	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	Training Completed: Yes
Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	5	(866)342-6012	4:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00
ID Number: 032299	Gender: Male	NPI: 1912017856	PM Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	ID Number: 164963	License No: G084890 Cultural Competence	Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93701	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
(866)342-6012	101	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish
NPI: 1306893516	Fresno, CA 93720	(866)342-6012	Hospital(s): None
License No: A048570	(559)440-0450	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}
	NPI: 1205058856	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
		5.50 i iii	23.140.1.114.10

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 503677	Cultural Competence	License No: G079576	Cultural Competence
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93701	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:
(866)342-6012	(559)459-3870	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)320-4300
NPI: 1194835512	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G055680	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Hospital(s): Community	Hanford, Community
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Regional Medical Center	Regional Medical Center,
5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	Harris, Abdul K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Saint Agnes Medical Center
Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Regional	Alternate Name: HARRIS,	Julian III, Robert S. DDS ^{2 5}
Community Hospital,	Medical Center	ABDUL	Gender: Male
Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	ID Number: 076218
Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 089203	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2400
Accessibility:	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5}	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93701
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	210	(559)459-4101
Davis, James W. M.D. ⁴⁵	ID Number: 088788	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1427119791
Gender: Male	6215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	(559)457-7200	License No: A063994
ID Number: 503677	Fresno, CA 93710	NPI: 1396859393	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	(559)431-6226	License No: A061120	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1215047659	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)459-3770	License No: G079576	Training Completed: Yes	(559)459-4101
NPI: 1194835512	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G055680	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	(559)431-6226	Spanish	Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
(559)459-6000	5:30 PM	Spanish	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Mandarin, Spanish	Extender(s): Chapa, Lisa	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis	(FNP), Bains, Kanwaldip	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,	(NP)	Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Dominic, William J. M.D. ¹⁴	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	ID Number: 049483
5	Medical Center, Fresno	Ho, Tran B. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93701
ID Number: 047731	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 265825	(866)342-6012
2823 Fresno St.	Gender: Male	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	NPI: 1518077460
	ID Number: 088788	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G080370
Fresno, CA 93721 (559)608-6500	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	•	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1942310891	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1144666322	Training Completed: Yes
License No: G060346	(559)431-6226	License No: 20A18219	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
LICETISE INC. G000340	NPI: 1215047659	LIUGHIST INU. ZUM IUZ IS	5:00 PM
	INI I. IZIJU 1 IUJJ		J.00 1 IVI

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Extender(s): McFall,	2823 Fresno St.	After Hours Phone Number:
Arabic, Estonian, French	Charlotte A. (NP)	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-4090
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1205951704	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Kinter, Christopher R.	License No: A096221	Physician Language(s):
Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 049483	ID Number: 049513	After Hours Phone Number:	Self Reported Accessibility:
2823 Fresno St.	6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93721	Fresno, CA 93710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Martin, Russell R. M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)459-3770	(559)840-1890	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
NPI: 1518077460	NPI: 1922118884	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 202735
License No: G080370	License No: G073863	Cantonese, Spanish	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	210
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)450-2274
(559)459-6000	5:00 PM	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1770741217
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	License No: A108122
5:00 PM	Punjabi, Spanish	ID Number: 228343	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: Yes
Arabic, Estonian, French	Hospital	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Community	Extender(s): McFall,	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM
Regional Medical Center	Charlotte A. (NP)	NPI: 1851529564	Office Staff Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A143241	Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Kinter, Christopher R.	ID Number: 190108	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	Medical Center
ID Number: 049513	(866)342-6012	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	NPI: 1205951704	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A096221	Hospital(s): None	Narahari, Praneetha R.
(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1922118884	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
License No: G073863	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 570593
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Gender: Female	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 228343	210
After Hours Phone Number:	Cantonese, Spanish	2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93720
(559)459-7300	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)450-7200
Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 11:00	Accessibility:	(559)608-6500	NPI: 1740253228
AM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1851529564	License No: A066871
Physician Language(s): Punjahi Spanish	Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A143241	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Female

ID Number: 190108

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	11:59 PM	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Spanish	French, German	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hindi, Telugu	Accessibility:	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional	Community Regional
Regional Medical Center,	Romanyshyn, Jonathan C.	Medical Center	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Saint Agnes Medical Center	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center
Extender(s): Sivilay,	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
Johnathan C. (P.A.)	ID Number: 228833	Shuchleib, Ariel M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.	Gender: Male	Svoboda, James A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93721	ID Number: 281212	Gender: Male
, , , , ,			ID Number: 035172
Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	(559)459-3770 NPI: 1942450069	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210	1303 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
	License No: A120296		
ID Number: 154057		Fresno, CA 93720	431 France CA 02720
2823 Fresno St.	Cultural Competence	(559)450-2274	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1477818664	(559)450-5611
(559)459-3770	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A148967	NPI: 1457692055
NPI: 1770757734	(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	License No: G041137
License No: A093743	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
After Hours Phone Number:	French, German	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)450-5756
(559)459-3770	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM
5:00 PM	Community Regional	Spanish	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center
Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Swartz, Daniel E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Gender: Male
Regional Medical Center	Romanyshyn, Jonathan C.	Svoboda, James A. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 091813
Self Reported Accessibility:	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male	1510 E. Herndon Ave.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 035172	Fresno, CA 93720
Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 228833	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	(559)450-2663
Gender: Female	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	210	NPI: 1831134899
ID Number: 154057	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A076339
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	(866)342-6012	(559)450-7200	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1942450069	NPI: 1457692055	Training Completed: Yes
(866)342-6012	License No: A120296	License No: G041137	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1770757734	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
License No: A093743	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	French
ID Number: 154057 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1770757734 License No: A093743	Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1942450069 License No: A120296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7200 NPI: 1457692055 License No: G041137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A076339 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)459-7300

Training Completed: Yes

376 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Hospital(s): Saint Agnes NPI: 1548588635 **Hematology** After Hours Phone Number: **Medical Center** License No: 20A15246 (559)320-0531 Roytman, Marina M. M.D.⁴⁵ Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence Geriatrics Gender: Female Training Completed: No 5:30 PM ID Number: 240310 Nwagwu, Chinedu M.D.^{4 5} Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): 2823 Fresno St. Gender: Female 5:00 PM Spanish Fresno, CA 93721 ID Number: 291612 Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): (559)320-1090 807 N. Van Ness Ave. Punjabi, Spanish Spanish NPI: 1770521452 Fresno, CA 93728 Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None License No: C148700 (559)499-1233 Punjabi Accessibility: **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1770112054 Hospital(s): Clovis Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Training Completed: Yes License No: A183092 Community Hospital, Saint Hoekzema, Nathan A. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** Agnes Medical Center M.D.¹³⁵ 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Zulim, Rebecca A. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 204640 Gender: Female Russian 5:00 PM ID Number: 051670 290 N. Wavte Ln. Ste 2200 Hospital(s): Community Office Staff Language(s): 807 N. Van Ness Ave. Fresno, CA 93701 Regional Medical Center Punjabi, Spanish (866)342-6012 Fresno, CA 93728 Self Reported Accessibility: Physician Language(s): NPI: 1205815164 (559)499-1233 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Punjabi NPI: 1720045826 License No: C132314 Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Rovtman, Marina M. M.D.⁴⁵ License No: G067009 Cultural Competence **Medical Center** Gender: Female Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence ID Number: 240310 Nwagwu, Chinedu M.D.45 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280 Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93701 ID Number: 291612 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None (559)320-1090 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Office Staff Language(s): Accessibility: NPI: 1770521452 Fresno, CA 93720 Punjabi, Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: C148700 (559)450-5672 Physician Language(s): Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D.⁴ **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1770112054 Spanish Training Completed: Yes License No: A183092 Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence Hand Surgery** ID Number: 268945 5:00 PM Training Completed: No 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Physician Language(s): Hoekzema, Nathan A. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -M.D.¹³⁵ Fresno, CA 93701 Russian 5:00 PM (866)342-6012 Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Gender: Male NPI: 1962813741 Hematology/Oncology Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 204640 License No: A138580 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) 7235 N. First St. Ste 103 Alam, Muhammad M. M.D.4 **Cultural Competence** Fresno, CA 93720 Zad Salamat, Alireza Z. Training Completed: No (559)320-0531 D.O.45 Gender: Male Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1205815164 Gender: Male ID Number: 228348 5:00 PM License No: C132314 ID Number: 254436 7065 N. Maple Ave. Hospital(s): None Cultural Competence 807 N. Van Ness Ave.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno, CA 93728

(559)499-1233

Fresno, CA 93720

NPI: 1417906835

(559)709-4302

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: C144556	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospice & Palliative	NPI: 1962943316
Cultural Competence	(559)459-4435	Medicine	License No: A163256
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1306089479	Doe, Marian M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 PM -	License No: C168863	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No
9:00 PM	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 153802	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Physician Language(s): Urdu	Training Completed: No	30 E. River Park PI W Ste	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	320	Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital, Community Regional	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital, Community Regional
Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	(559)412-8910	Medical Center, Fresno
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1861640997	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility:		License No: A105109	Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Sivasubramanian, Geetha M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Ibrahim, Dina M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Laico, Regina Teresa M.D. ⁴
Gender: Female	ID Number: 268280	(559)412-8910	5
ID Number: 109976	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Female
7065 N. Maple Ave.	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	ID Number: 264973
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)499-6500	Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.
(559)709-4302	NPI: 1306089479	Community Hospital	Fresno, CA 93721
NPI: 1780625376	License No: C168863	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)499-6450
License No: C051181	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1831480946
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Gurusinghe, Dumindra De	License No: A124296
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Alwis M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 264891	11:59 PM
Arabic	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Community	Sivasubramanian, Geetha	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)499-6500	Self Reported Accessibility:
Regional Medical Center,	M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1023336831	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Gender: Female	License No: A145203	Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴
Fresno Heart and Surgical	ID Number: 268280	Cultural Competence	5
Hospital	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male
Extender(s): Bergen,	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 248342
Michelle (NP), MacMullen,	(559)320-1090	11:59 PM	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260
Julianne (NP)	NPI: 1306089479	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701
Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: C168863	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)256-5130
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1457492910
Hiv/Aids	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Ho, Joyce L. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: C137278
Sivasubramanian, Geetha	11:59 PM	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Community	ID Number: 274404	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female ID Number: 268280	Regional Medical Center	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM
D NUMBER WE'S	<u> </u>	(550) 400 0450	Hospital(s): None

Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

2315 E. Illinois Ave.

378 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)499-6450

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280
5	Spanish	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93701
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 010067	(559)256-9690
ID Number: 248342	Self Reported Accessibility:	155 N Fresno St.	NPI: 1497780985
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: G013591
Fresno, CA 93701	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)499-6484	Cultural Competence
(559)320-1090	Gender: Female	NPI: 1497780985	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1457492910	ID Number: 188221	License No: G013591	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: C137278	2315 E. Illinois Ave.	Cultural Competence	(559)320-1090
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	(559)459-4435	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1912160896	(559)499-6484	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	License No: A103374	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	PM	Hospital(s): Clovis
Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Community Hospital,
5	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Spanish	Community Regional
Gender: Male	5:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 248342	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Heart and Surgical Hospital
2823 Fresno St.	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Internal Medicine
Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Hospital,	Abdulmaula, Majdi L. M.D. ¹
(559)459-2425	Community Hospital,	Community Regional	4 5
NPI: 1457492910	Community Regional	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male
License No: C137278	Medical Center	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 265339
Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	807 N. Van Ness Ave.
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93728
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 010067	(559)499-1233
11:59 PM	Gender: Female	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	NPI: 1295260529
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 188221	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A169175
Self Reported Accessibility:	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1497780985	Training Completed: No
Infectious Disease	(866)342-6012	License No: G013591	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1912160896	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Gender: Female	License No: A103374	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 188221	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Punjabi, Spanish
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Punjabi
(559)459-6000	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1912160896	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A103374	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Female
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community		ID Number: 234356
Training Completed: Yes	Regional Medical Center	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	807 N. Van Ness Ave.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93728
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 010067	(559)499-1233

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1659707826	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
License No: A146466	11:59 PM	(559)443-2682	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1780791475	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A067957	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
5:00 PM	Bharati, Pankaj M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Medical Center
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Accessibility:
Punjabi, Spanish	ID Number: 289633	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s):	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):	Mohammadian, Shahab
Arabic	Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)450-5672	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
Community Hospital,	NPI: 1588970024	Certification(s): CPSP	ID Number: 286436
Community Regional	License No: A123662	Self Reported Accessibility:	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: No	Gomez, Ivan A. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)450-5672
Baadh, Indebir M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male	NPI: 1851554208
Gender: Male	11:59 PM	ID Number: 079947	License No: A115541
ID Number: 274368	Hospital(s): None	2315 E. Illinois Ave.	Cultural Competence
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)459-4436	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)450-5718	Elhassan, Mohammed G.	NPI: 1780791475	11:59 PM
NPI: 1417441528	M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A067957	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
License No: A173495	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Medical Center
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 194364	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	Nat, Amritpal S. M.D. ⁴
11:59 PM	(559)450-5672	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1437425550	Spanish	ID Number: 238292
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	License No: A125562	Hospital(s): None	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Urdu	Cultural Competence	Certification(s): CPSP	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	Accessibility:	(559)450-5672
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1356634240
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	Mohammadian, Shahab	License No: A137428
Bajpi, Saurabh D.O. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Arabic	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 289631	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	ID Number: 286436	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Medical Center	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	11:59 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:	105	Physician Language(s):
(559)450-5672	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93720	Punjabi
NPI: 1346645785	Gomez, Ivan A. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)450-4463	Hospital(s): None
License No: 20A17274	Gender: Male	NPI: 1851554208	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 079947	License No: A115541	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Training Completed: No	2823 Fresno St.		Nicola, Catalin M.D. ^{4 5}

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Gender: Male ID Number: 253057 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5672 NPI: 1558519470 License No: A111278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Rezapoor, Parisa M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Fresno Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251946 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6742 NPI: 1609139591 License No: A156014 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 229217 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1194036624 License No: 20A14838 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Fresno Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6742 NPI: 1558504720 License No: A128619 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251953 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1558504720 License No: A128619
ID Number: 274055 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5718 NPI: 1225522287 License No: A173473 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264757 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-6742 NPI: 1891140844 License No: A143291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 229217 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Maternal & Fetal Medicine Helm, Douglas A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035362 2273 E. Beechwood Ave. Fresno, CA 93720
Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251946 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1609139591 License No: A156014 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264757 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-3000 NPI: 1891140844 License No: A143291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)450-6742 NPI: 1194036624 License No: 20A14838 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251953 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110	(559)268-8307 NPI: 1649270653 License No: G050409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)268-8307 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Community Regional Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -7145 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste Hospital(s): None Medical Center, Saint Agnes Certification(s): CCS 5:00 PM 105 **Medical Center** Self Reported Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93720 Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hindi (559)623-9636 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hospital(s): None NPI: 1548346695 **Medical Genetics** Accessibility: License No: A088613 Morgan, Brian Leslie G. Curry, Cynthia J. M.D.^{1 4 5} Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Cultural Competence M.D. 45 Gender: Female Training Completed: Yes **Nephrology** Gender: Male ID Number: 503476 Hours: Fri 9:00 AM - 2:30 ID Number: 083463 Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D.4 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 PM 2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93721 Physician Language(s): Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-2269 Gender: Male Mandarin, Spanish (559)320-0555 NPI: 1043328149 ID Number: 155327 Hospital(s): None Email:margarita.gomez@ccs License No: G022943 1510 E Herndon Ave. Yee, Khin S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ mq.orq **Cultural Competence** Fresno, CA 93720 NPI: 1659301570 Gender: Female Training Completed: Yes (559)298-3858 License No: A061773 ID Number: 199896 After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1477761963 **Cultural Competence** 6700 N. First St. Ste 119 (559)459-2269 License No: A102877 Training Completed: Yes Fresno, CA 93710 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -(559)540-7171 5:00 PM Training Completed: No 5:00 PM Email:admin@acenphrology. Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): com Spanish 5:00 PM NPI: 1720377070 Spanish Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): License No: A119019 French, Spanish Hindi Spanish **Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Training Completed: Yes Medical Center Javed, Tarig M.D.45 Certification(s): CHDP,CCS Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Self Reported Accessibility: Gender: Male Self Reported Accessibility: 5:00 PM Limited(R) ID Number: 169883 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Neonatal-Perinatal 1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 6 Burmese, Spanish Morgan, Brian Leslie G. Medicine Fresno, CA 93720 Hospital(s): None M.D.⁴⁵ (556)625-4830 Rajani, Krishnakumar B. Accessibility: Gender: Male NPI: 1891973806 M.D.145 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: 083463 License No: A102388 Gender: Male **Neurology** 110 N. Valeria St. Ste 301 **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 013746 Fresno, CA 93701 Bhatia, Perminder J. M.D.² Training Completed: Yes 7624 N. Marks Ave. (559)320-0555 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Fresno, CA 93711 Email:margarita.gomez@ccs 5:00 PM Gender: Male (559)824-6105 mg.org Physician Language(s): ID Number: 061237 NPI: 1194838292 NPI: 1659301570 Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu 736 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 101 License No: A032537 License No: A061773 Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta Fresno, CA 93710 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence District Hospital** (559)437-9700 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1013002328 Yang, Tom M.D.¹⁴⁵ After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)824-6105

5:00 PM

382 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

ID Number: 149358

License No: A061797

Stecker, Mark M. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 228459 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1740238856 License No: G144358 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

Neuroradiology

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Accessibility:

Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 101041 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 110

Fresno, CA 93720

Fresno

(800)475-3697 NPI: 1508862566 License No: G084984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.^{4 5}
Gender: Female
ID Number: 101041
6191 N. Thesta St.
Fresno, CA 93710
(559)447-2600
NPI: 1508862566
License No: G084984
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical

Neurosurgery

Hospital

Najafi, Ali M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 097725 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100 NPI: 1124129473 License No: A074093 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Jacinto, Matthew D. (FNP)

Fresno Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R) Nuclear Medicine

Bernard, Mark S. M.D.^{4 6}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 099088
6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 207
Fresno, CA 93710
(559)449-2640
NPI: 1780635508
License No: A066845
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)449-2644
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): None
Self Reported Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Bernard, Mark S. M.D.^{4 6}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 099088
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
110
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)450-6742
NPI: 1780635508
License No: A066845
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None
Ophthalmology

Bertolucci, George A. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Fresno

Alternate Name: George, Bertolucci Gender: Male ID Number: 068177 7075 N. Sharon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com

NPI: 1447267505 License No: G060951 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000

Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford

Bertolucci, George A. M.D.^{1 4 5}

Alternate Name: George, Bertolucci Gender: Male ID Number: 068177 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720

(559)449-5010 Website: www.eyeqvc.com

NPI: 1447267505 License No: G060951

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)486-5000

Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 110082	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website:
Spanish	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5:00 PM	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.
Physician Language(s):	401	Office Staff Language(s):	COM
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	NPI: 1982666871
Hospital(s): None	(559)449-5010	Physician Language(s):	License No: G074705
Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	NPI: 1689693657	Farsi, Spanish	Cultural Competence
(NP)	License No: A086968	Hospital(s): Tenet Health	Training Completed: Yes
Bertolucci, George A.	Cultural Competence	Central Coast Sierra Vista	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Training Completed: Yes	Reg Med Ctr	5:00 PM
Alternate Name: George,	After Hours Phone Number:	Certification(s): CCS	Physician Language(s):
Bertolucci	(559)449-5010	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Spanish
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 068177	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 110082	Community Regional
401	Spanish	1680 E. Herndon Ave.	Medical Center, Valley
Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Children's Hospital
(559)449-5010	Farsi, Spanish	(559)432-4200	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1689693657	Alternate Name: FOGG,
NPI: 1447267505	Community Hospital,	License No: A086968	STEVEN
License No: G060951	Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Tenet	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 065857
Training Completed: Yes	Health Central Coast Sierra	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	3830 N. First St.
After Hours Phone Number:	Vista Reg Med Ctr, Valley	5:30 PM	Fresno, CA 93726
(559)449-5010	Children's Hospital, Saint	Physician Language(s):	(559)226-3970
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Agnes Medical Center,	Farsi, Spanish	Website:
5:00 PM	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hospital(s): Clovis	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Community Hospital,	COM
Spanish	Accessibility:	Community Regional	NPI: 1982666871
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Medical Center, Tenet	License No: G074705
Spanish	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Health Central Coast Sierra	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	Vista Reg Med Ctr, Valley	Training Completed: Yes
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Children's Hospital, Saint	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	ID Number: 110082	Agnes Medical Center,	5:00 PM
Medical Center, Valley	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Office Staff Language(s):
Children's Hospital, Saint	301	Hospital	Spanish
Agnes Medical Center,	Fresno, CA 93720	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Physician Language(s):
Fresno Heart and Surgical	(559)486-5000	Alternate Name: FOGG,	Spanish
Hospital	NPI: 1689693657	STEVEN	Hospital(s): Clovis
Accessibility:	License No: A086968	Gender: Male	Community Hospital, Valley
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 065857	Children's Hospital, Saint
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1400	Agnes Medical Center,
Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno Surgical Hospital
Gender: Male	(559)486-5000	(866)342-6012	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	PM	Training Completed: Yes
Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Alternate Name: FOGG,	Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM
STEVEN	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
ID Number: 065857	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	Cantonese
401	Community Regional	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Community
Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center	Medical Center	Regional Medical Center
(559)486-5000	Hinton, Samuel M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Kaye, David B. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:
Website:	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	ID Number: 106020	ID Number: 035248	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴
COM	7075 N. Sharon Ave.	6767 N. Fresno St.	5
NPI: 1982666871	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93710	Alternate Name: Mendoza,
License No: G074705	(559)486-2000	(559)432-1000	Richard
Cultural Competence	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	NPI: 1124180518	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1952492621	License No: A032581	ID Number: 011356
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A086470	Cultural Competence	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1400
(559)449-5010	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93701
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	(866)342-6012
5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)432-1000	NPI: 1992724991
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)486-2000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G045563
Spanish	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Armenian, Farsi, Russian,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM
Community Hospital, Valley	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Children's Hospital, Saint	Spanish	Afrikaans, Armenian,	Spanish
Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Accessibility:	Holt, Derick G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Hospital
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴
, , , , ,	ID Number: 201918	,	-
Hawkins, Kelley L. M.D. ^{4 5}	7075 N. Sharon Ave.	Lu, Lisa L. O.D. ^{2 5}	Alternate Name: Mendoza,
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female ID Number: 264838	Richard
ID Number: 245806 7075 N. Sharon Ave.	(559)486-2000	טווא מוווא טווא טווא אונדי או	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1386886729	201	ID Number: 011356
(559)486-2000	License No: A130445	Fresno, CA 93720	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301
NPI: 1790198158	Cultural Competence	(559)449-5050	
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	,	Fresno, CA 93720
	•		` ,
•		LIGHTS INC. OF TOUTTU	
License No: A143169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000	NPI: 1063864452 License No: OPT33470	(559)486-5000 NPI: 1992724991 License No: G045563

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003819301	Physician Language(s):	7075 N. Sharon Ave.
Training Completed: No	License No: A071284	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)486-2000
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Community Hospital,	Website: www.eyeqvc.com
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	NPI: 1588860829
Spanish	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Valley	License No: A119629
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Children's Hospital, Saint	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Community Hospital,	Agnes Medical Center	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:
Hospital	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)486-2000
Nguyen, Loan K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ^{1 4}	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
ID Number: 028766	Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ²⁵	Alternate Name: Daniel,	Office Staff Language(s):
6767 N. Fresno St.	Gender: Male	Prescott	Spanish
Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 089465	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):
(559)432-1000	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1400	ID Number: 185118	Spanish
NPI: 1922168715	Fresno, CA 93701	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): None
License No: A050981	(866)342-6012	401	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003819301	Fresno, CA 93720	5
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A071284	(559)449-5010	Alternate Name: Daniel,
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Prescott
(559)875-2000	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1588860829	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A119629	ID Number: 185118
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	301
Armenian, Farsi, Russian,	Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ^{2 5}	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93720
Spanish	Gender: Male	(559)486-5000	(559)486-5000
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 089465	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website: www.eyeqvc.com
Spanish, Vietnamese	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	NPI: 1588860829
Hospital(s): Clovis	201	PM	License No: A119629
Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Community Regional	(559)449-5050	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes
Medical Center, Valley	NPI: 1003819301	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	License No: A071284	Spanish	(559)486-5000
Agnes Medical Center Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: Yes	•	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
· ·	After Hours Phone Number:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Office Staff Language(s):
Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ²⁵	(559)449-5050	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ^{1 4}	Spanish
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 089465	5:00 PM	Alternate Name: Daniel,	Spanish
2610 Tuolumne St.	Office Staff Language(s):	Prescott	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Fresno, CA 93721 (800)492-4227	Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 185118	Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D. ¹	7015 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	ID Number: 016695	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
4 5	101	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	401
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	301	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 173839	(559)492-3547	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)449-5010
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1400	NPI: 1396137865	(559)486-5000	NPI: 1154312635
Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A185699	NPI: 1578585493	License No: A089517
(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence	License No: G015231	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1801897194	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A095697	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)486-5000	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Gujarati, Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	French, Spanish
Hindi, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D. ¹	Community Regional	Spanish	Accessibility:
2 5	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Clovis	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Gender: Male	Medical Center	Community Hospital,	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
ID Number: 173839	Accessibility:	Community Regional	Gender: Female
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Valley	ID Number: 132995
201	Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Children's Hospital, Saint	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Agnes Medical Center,	301
(559)449-5050	ID Number: 247784	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93720
NPI: 1801897194	7075 N. Sharon Ave.	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	(559)486-5000
License No: A095697	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female	NPI: 1154312635
Cultural Competence	(559)486-2000	ID Number: 132995	License No: A089517
Training Completed: Yes	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1972737567	103	Training Completed: No
(559)449-5050	License No: A115097	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	(559)449-5010	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1154312635	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	License No: A089517	Spanish
Spanish	PM	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	French, Spanish
Hindi, Spanish	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center,
Hospital	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Valley Children's Hospital
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	French, Spanish	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Strum, Donald H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
Shah, Sanket S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Alternate Name: Strum,	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 132995
Gender: Male	Donald	Gender: Female	7075 N. Sharon Ave.
ID Number: 293216	Gender: Male	ID Number: 132995	Fresno, CA 93720
ID INGINIDOI. ZUUZ IU	23.14011111410		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)486-2000	License No: A167640	Physician Language(s):	Knedel, Matthew A. M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1154312635	Cultural Competence	French	Gender: Male
License No: A089517	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 235622
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital, Saint	1510 E. Herndon Ave.
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Agnes Medical Center,	Fresno, CA 93720
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Fresno Heart and Surgical	(559)450-2663
5:00 PM	Gujarati	Hospital	NPI: 1548588239
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A120052
Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Grannis, Kimberly M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No
French, Spanish	Amin, Raj M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	ID Number: 255549	5:00 PM
Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery	ID Number: 266239	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
ZAKHARY, GEORGE M.	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	230	Medical Center Extender(s): Lazarus,
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720	Joshua P. (P.A.)
Gender: Male	(866)342-6012	(559)450-2663	,
ID Number: 243047	NPI: 1942689393	NPI: 1326466848	Kollmorgen, Robert C.
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2400	License No: A167640	License No: A138068	D.O. ^{4 5}
Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
(559)459-4101	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 235629
NPI: 1922219237	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701
License No: C148940		Physician Language(s):	(866)342-6012
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s): Gujarati	Spanish	NPI: 1760621759
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	License No: 20A11856
After Hours Phone Number:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center	Cultural Competence
(559)459-4101	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Extender(s): Vega, Cristina	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	· ·	M. (P.A.), Pinasco, Micah	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00
5:00 PM	Castonguay, Ronald R. M.D. ^{4 5}	(NP)	PM
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male	Hendy, Benjamin A. M.D. ^{4 5}	
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 560914	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,
Spanish	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 270509	Community Regional
Hospital(s): None	210	1670 E. Herndon Ave.	Medical Center
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)450-7200	(559)256-5200	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Orthopedic Surgery	NPI: 1154467074	NPI: 1134515406	Kollmorgen, Robert C.
	License No: A055167	License No: A172043	D.O. ⁴
Amin, Raj M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 235629
ID Number: 266239	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93701
Fresno, CA 93701	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	(866)342-6012
(866)342-6012 NPI: 1942689393	Spanish	Hospital	NPI: 1760621759

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1942689393

Volume 4, 2024 388 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: 20A11856	Otolaryngology	ID Number: 206553	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Singh, Jagdev M.D. ^{4 5}	7111 N. Fresno St. Ste 100	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	ID Number: 060982	(559)878-5080	4:00 PM
PM	6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 102	NPI: 1609006592	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: A104289	Spanish
Community Hospital,	(559)435-5576	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Community Regional	NPI: 1699887513	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
Medical Center	License No: A036782	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Memorial Hospital, Saint
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Community	Agnes Medical Center
Naeni, Fariborz H. M.D. ^{4 5}	After Hours Phone Number:	Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Bakersfield	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.
Gender: Male	(559)435-5576		(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen
ID Number: 012096	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ⁴⁵	(NP) Self Reported Accessibility:
255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	5:30 PM	Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)
Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 129498	
(559)608-6546	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	3751 E. Shields Ave.	Pediatric Cardiology
NPI: 1427168806 License No: A044740	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93726	Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center,	(833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Valley Children's Hospital,	License No: A089459	ID Number: 283363
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	Fresno, CA 93721
Physician Language(s):		Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	(559)353-6700
Farsi	Pain Management	4:00 PM	NPI: 1891158259 License No: A152112
Hospital(s): None	Grossman, Jonathan D.	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Self Reported Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	Training Completed: No
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Wiemann, John M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 149544	Spanish	11:59 PM
Gender: Male	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 250069	230 CA 02720	Medical Center	Spanish
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Fresno, CA 93720	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CÁ 93701	(559)450-2225 NPI: 1225242332	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Spanish
(866)342-6012	License No: A098906	(NP)	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1730228768	Cultural Competence	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:
License No: A140151	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Limited(R)
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 129498	Pediatric Critical Care
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Bunnalai, Thianchai M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Hospital	(833)478-1818	ID Number: 202158
Hospital(s): None	Jacques, Thomas J. M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1164419073	2823 Fresno St.
Accessibility:	5	License No: A089459	Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male		(559)459-6000

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

(559)459-6000

Fresno **Fresno** Fresno Fresno NPI: 1538242045 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Self Reported Accessibility: License No: C129732 Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): Davis, Trevor Z. D.O.46 Training Completed: Yes (559)209-6912 Farsi, Spanish Gender: Male After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None ID Number: 251947 (559)459-6000 5:00 PM Accessibility: 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 110 5:00 PM Cantonese, Mandarin **Pediatric Pulmonary** Fresno, CA 93720 Physician Language(s): Thai Hospital(s): None (559)450-6742 Tablizo, Mary Anne A. Self Reported Accessibility: Hospital(s): Community NPI: 1336301415 M.D.45 Regional Medical Center Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) License No: 20A14020 Gender: Female Self Reported Accessibility: Pediatric **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 092714 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hematology/Oncology Training Completed: No 1290 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103 Siruguppa, Krishna S. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Lalefar, Nahal R. M.D.⁴⁵ Fresno, CA 93720 M.D.45 5:00 PM Gender: Female (559)840-0437 Gender: Male Hospital(s): None ID Number: 169047 NPI: 1295889905 ID Number: 256984 **Pediatrics** 2823 Fresno St. License No: A076613 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 **Cultural Competence** Caceres, Liliana E. M.D.4 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 Training Completed: Yes Gender: Female (559)459-6000 NPI: 1548585748 After Hours Phone Number: ID Number: 086543 NPI: 1952544595 License No: A111500 (559)840-0437 7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste License No: A154033 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Cultural Competence 101 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes 4:00 PM Fresno, CA 93720 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Physician Language(s): (559)728-4133 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Spanish, Tagalog NPI: 1275642951 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's License No: A068464 Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital, Lucile Salter **Cultural Competence** Hindi, Telugu Packard Children's Hospital Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: Yes Hospital(s): Community Community Hospital, at Stanford Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Regional Medical Center Community Regional **Pediatric Radiology** 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: Medical Center Office Staff Language(s): Davis, Trevor Z. D.O.46 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Self Reported Accessibility: Spanish Gender: Male **Pediatric Gastroenterology** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): ID Number: 251947 Wang, Hongtao A. M.D.⁴⁵ Lalefar, Nahal R. M.D.⁴⁵ Spanish 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Gender: Male Gender: Female Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93720 ID Number: 287466 ID Number: 169047 Accessibility: (559)450-3000 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) NPI: 1336301415 Fresno, CA 93701 103 Kim, Cynthia D.O.4 License No: 20A14020 Fresno, CA 93720 (866)342-6012 **Cultural Competence** Gender: Female (559)794-2168 NPI: 1548585748 Training Completed: No ID Number: 290683 NPI: 1750678017 License No: A111500 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

License No: A168782

390 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Fresno, CA 93720

(559)438-2300

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1114450004	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 213584
License No: 20A17077	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	Physical Medicine Rehab	103
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)765-4868
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		NPI: 1689752305
Office Staff Language(s):	Wagoner, Jacquelynn M.	Gender: Male ID Number: 189653	License No: A072117
Hindi, Spanish	D.O. ^{4 5}	5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93710	Training Completed: Yes
Hindi	ID Number: 250867	(833)478-1818	After Hours Phone Number:
Hospital(s): None	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1300	NPI: 1851550404	(559)765-4868
Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A122675	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30 PM
Kim, Cynthia D.O. ⁴	NPI: 1184011074	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female	License No: 20A15405	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
ID Number: 290683 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	4:00 PM	Urdu
108	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93722	5:00 PM	Spanish	Community Hospital, Good
(559)256-7990	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Samaritan Hospital, Saint
NPI: 1114450004	Spanish	Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None	Agnes Medical Center
License No: 20A17077	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	Singh, Harwinder M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 102716
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Wagoner, Jacquelynn M.	Gender: Male	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste
5:00 PM	D.O. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 244530	106
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	6079 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint	ID Number: 250867	Fresno, CA 93710	(559)325-3070 Email:hsinghmdhealth@gma
Agnes Medical Center	2823 Fresno St.	(559)538-3145	il.com
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93721	NPI: 1073957932	NPI: 1346211620
Ongaigui, Kristine C. M.D. ⁴	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1184011074	License No: A136211	License No: A072576
5	License No: 20A15405	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 284690	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(682)433-9287 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)325-3070
Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	4:30 PM	Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00
(559)228-4200	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	PM Fri 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM
NPI: 1124589437	Spanish	Regional Medical Center	Physician Language(s):
License No: A178921	Hospital(s): Clovis	Accessibility:	Punjabi
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Sidhu, Jaipal S. M.D. ¹²⁵	Basic/P FR IR R F T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Medical Center

Sidhu, Jaipal S. M.D.¹²⁵

Gender: Male

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

<u> </u>				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Plastic Surgery	Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5}	ID Number: 274313	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	
Lemker, Erich S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	6153 N. Thesta St.	District Hospital, Sierra View	
	ID Number: 281242	Fresno, CA 93710	District Hospital	
Gender: Male	6145 N. Thesta St.	(559)436-4820	Self Reported Accessibility:	
ID Number: 154066	Fresno, CA 93710	NPI: 1356874929	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
215 N. Fresno St.	(559)436-4820	License No: E005760	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1780241646	Cultural Competence	Koelewyn, Kristopher E. DPM ^{4 5}	
(559)459-4101	License No: E005841	Training Completed: No		
NPI: 1568622355	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	
License No: A095116	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	ID Number: 277250	
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM		Fresno, CA 93721	
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}	(559)570-5377	
5:00 PM	Spanish	Gender: Male	NPI: 1831661578	
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 274313	License No: E005785	
Spanish	Spanish	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Cultural Competence	
Hospital(s): None	- Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: No	
Podiatry	- Community Hospital,	(559)570-5377	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5}	Community Regional	NPI: 1356874929	5:00 PM	
Gender: Female	Medical Center	License No: E005760	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	
ID Number: 281242	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	District Hospital, Sierra View	
2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No	District Hospital	
Fresno, CA 93721	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	
(559)570-5377	Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}	5:00 PM	DPM ^{4 5}	
NPI: 1780241646	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	
License No: E005841	ID Number: 274313	Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	ID Number: 277250	
Cultural Competence	6145 N. Thesta St.	DPM ^{4 5}	6153 N. Thesta St.	
Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93710	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)436-4820	ID Number: 277250	(559)436-4820	
5:00 PM	NPI: 1356874929	6145 N. Thesta St.	NPI: 1831661578	
Hospital(s): None	License No: E005760	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: E005785	
	Cultural Competence	(559)436-4820	Cultural Competence	
Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1831661578	Training Completed: No	
Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: E005785	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
ID Number: 281242	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	
6153 N. Thesta St.	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	
Fresno, CA 93710	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	District Hospital, Sierra View	
(559)436-4820	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	District Hospital	
NPI: 1780241646	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Nabili, Panah DPM ^{1 4 5}	
License No: E005841	Hospital(s): None	Spanish	Gender: Male	
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 276095	
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}		Fresno, CA 93701	
5:00 PM	Gondon: Molo		(000)040,0040	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Hospital(s): None

392 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(866)342-6012

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno NPI: 1912404831 License No: E005782 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nelson, Terry B. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 232009 6061 N. First St. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-8262 NPI: 1083015580 License No: E005347 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): French, Japanese, Spanish Hospital(s): Sierra View District Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹ 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 276953 6335 N. Fresno St. Ste 208 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)435-0220 NPI: 1790190064 License No: DPM05389	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 252212 2900 Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)570-5377 NPI: 1114281557 License No: E005223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 252212 6145 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1114281557 License No: E005223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: 252212 6153 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1114281557 License No: E005223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 252212 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)570-5377 NPI: 1114281557 License No: E005223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Oseni-Olalemi, Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 247210 2900 Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)570-5377 NPI: 1982090502 License No: E005445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Oseni-Olalemi, Olubukunola M. DPM ⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 247210 6153 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1982090502 License No: E005445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Oseni-Olalemi, Olubukunola M. DPM ⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 247210 6145 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1982090502 License No: E005445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Rowe, Laura Poindexter DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 265111 6145 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1063944049	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 160761	License No: G084862
License No: E005651	5:30 PM	2828 Fresno St. Ste 203	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Arabic	(559)320-1090	After Hours Phone Number:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1992840490	(559)256-5130
5:00 PM	Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A111780	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Spanish	ID Number: 160761	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93701	(559)320-1090	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Clovis	(866)342-6012	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Community Hospital,	NPI: 1992840490	5:30 PM	Gender: Female
Community Regional	License No: A111780	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 071298
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93701
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Arabic	(866)342-6012
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1366461816
Rowe, Laura Poindexter	Physician Language(s):	Regional Medical Center,	License No: G084862
DPM ^{4 5}	Arabic	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	Hospital	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 265111	Accessibility:	Arab, Talal M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
6153 N. Thesta St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93710	,	ID Number: 284918	Physician Language(s):
(559)436-4820	Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Spanish
NPI: 1063944049	ID Number: 160761	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Community
License No: E005651		(559)450-5672	Regional Medical Center
Cultural Competence	6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 107	NPI: 1093104457	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: A170124	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)435-4700 NPI: 1992840490	Cultural Competence	
5:00 PM		Training Completed: No	Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hospital(s): None	License No: A111780	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Female
Pulmonary Disease	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	ID Number: 071298 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 301
	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	
Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)435-4700	Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93701 (312)431-0123
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1366461816
ID Number: 160761	PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: G084862
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260		Bilello, Kathryn L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93701	Physician Language(s): Arabic	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes
(559)256-5130		ID Number: 071298	After Hours Phone Number:
NPI: 1992840490	Hospital(s): None	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260	
License No: A111780	Self Reported Accessibility:		(559)224-5864
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Almasri, Eyad M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	(559)256-5130 NPI: 1366461816	5:30 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gill, Kuldeep S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 102343 1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-9753 NPI: 1184623969 License No: A082057 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-9753 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E) Goebel, Paul J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 076896 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-4441 NPI: 1851398150 License No: G047869 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 212530 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)224-5864 NPI: 1801050331 License No: A135467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)256-5130 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 212530 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1801050331 License No: A135467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Extender(s): Xiong, Judy B. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Pyreddy, Lovrdu P. M.D. ^{2 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 134083 1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-9753 NPI: 1952334583 License No: A094932 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Telugu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E) Radiation Oncology Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 131248 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (877)866-1914 NPI: 1316901663 License No: A069760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)437-1000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Kurtzman, Steven M. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 076589 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)437-1000 NPI: 1114918851 License No: A066136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Liu, Li M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 099747 7887 N. Cedar Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (877)866-0914 NPI: 1619946753 License No: A079806 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)437-1000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Radiology Alkhairy, Tahir M. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 171110 1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)325-5800	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	Accessibility:
NPI: 1023026234	Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
License No: A081730	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:	Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹⁴
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	6
Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D.4	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Ginier, Bruce L. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	6	ID Number: 147744
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	2823 Fresno St.
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 034929	ID Number: 130941	Fresno, CA 93721
Arabic, Spanish	6771 N. Palm Ave.	6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	(559)459-6000
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93704	Fresno, CA 93710	NPI: 1770554271
Community Hospital,	(559)451-2203	(559)435-4433	License No: A064070
Community Regional	NPI: 1356347298	NPI: 1952307894	Cultural Competence
Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A045708	License No: G057893	Training Completed: Yes
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Czaplicki, Christopher D.	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	(559)459-6000
M.D. ⁴⁶	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	(559)451-2203	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
ID Number: 263480	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101	5:30 PM	Spanish	German
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
(559)325-5800 NPI: 1699193581	Community Hospital,	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:
License No: A166899	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹⁴
•	•	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	6
•	•	•	
		-	
. , ,			
• •			` '
, ,			
•	•	,	
	,		•
•			
,		•	
	•	• .	· · ·
	•		
		,	
1867 E Fir Ave Ste 104	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
	5:30 PM		
(555)325-5800	Hospital(s): Clovis	German	
NPI: 1699193581	Community Hospital,		•
License No: A166899	Community Regional	1 ()	, ,
Fresno, CA 93720 (555)325-5800 NPI: 1699193581	5:30 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 147744 1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-5800 NPI: 1770554271 License No: A064070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)325-5800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): German Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 147744 6771 N. Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (559)451-2203 NPI: 1770554271 License No: A064070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)451-2203 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): German Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Erocno		- Erocno	Erosno
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Medical Center, Fresno	Lee, Robert K. M.D. ^{4 6}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Accessibility:	ID Number: 104534	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 207	Lucas, Daniel N. M.D. ^{4 6}	Mak, Ceayee M.D. ^{4 6}
Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D. ¹⁴	Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
6	(559)449-2640	ID Number: 042858	ID Number: 251843
Gender: Male	NPI: 1720195035	1867 E Fir Ave Ste 104	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
ID Number: 147744	License No: A081586	Fresno, CA 93720	110
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	Cultural Competence	(559)325-5809	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1417905522	(559)450-6742
(559)325-5800	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G062395	NPI: 1548453459
NPI: 1770554271	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: A095006
License No: A064070	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
(559)325-5800	Hospital(s): None	Mak, Ceayee M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Massrour, Kamiar M.D. ^{4 6}
5:30 PM	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	ID Number: 251843	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Lee, Robert K. M.D. ^{4 6}	6191 N. Thesta St.	ID Number: 181282
German	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93710	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 104534	(559)447-2600	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital,	6191 N. Thesta St.	NPI: 1548453459	(559)325-5800
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: A095006	NPI: 1376791343
Medical Center, Fresno	(559)447-2600	Cultural Competence	License No: C160995
Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1720195035	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Jun, Aaron H. M.D. ⁴⁶	License No: A081586	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 143093	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	
1867 E Fir Ave Ste 104	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	Medical Center	Farsi, Spanish
(559)325-5800	Hospital(s): None		Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1033194253	Lee, Robert K. M.D. ^{4 6}	Mak, Ceayee M.D. ^{4 6}	,
License No: A081322	Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Math, Edward F. M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 104534	ID Number: 251843	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	6107 N. Thesta St. Ste 101	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	ID Number: 103526
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93720	6191 N. Thesta St.
5:00 PM	(559)435-4433	(559)450-3000	Fresno, CA 93710
Hospital(s): Rady Children's	NPI: 1720195035	NPI: 1548453459	(559)447-2600
Hospital - San Diego,	License No: A081586	License No: A095006	NPI: 1659429603
Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: G085252
Medical Center, Fresno	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed. No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Heart and Surgical Hospital

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)899-3839	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1548435811	ID Number: 131557
Hospital(s): None	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	License No: A189918	15 E. Audubon Dr.
Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D. ¹⁴⁶		Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
Gender: Male	ID Number: 296920	Training Completed: No	(559)433-8000
ID Number: 154059	15 E. Audubon Dr.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1174572572
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101	Fresno, CA 93720	11:59 PM	License No: A080102
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)899-3839	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
(559)325-5800	NPI: 1548435811	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1992901250	License No: A189918	Community Regional	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A091152	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional
(559)325-5800	Hospital(s): Clovis	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	Medical Center, Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 6:30 AM -	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital
8:30 PM	Community Regional	ID Number: 296920	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}
Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Fresno	6771 N. Palm Ave.	Gender: Male
Vietnamese	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93704	ID Number: 131557
Hospital(s): None	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)447-4018	2823 Fresno St.
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	NPI: 1548435811	Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 296920	License No: A189918	(559)459-6000
Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1174572572
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	License No: A080102
ID Number: 154059	(559)325-5835	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1548435811	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A189918	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	11:59 PM
NPI: 1992901250	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None
License No: A091152	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Qureshi, Huma S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 092247	Rogers-Neufeld, Bonna
After Hours Phone Number:	Community Hospital,	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	M.D. ¹⁴⁶
(559)459-6000	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)325-5800	ID Number: 014341
5:00 PM	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1568447357	6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	License No: A055406	Fresno, CA 93710
Vietnamese	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	(559)435-4433
Hospital(s): Clovis	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1437155496
Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G046068
Community Regional	ID Number: 296920	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Medical Center	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No
	Fresno, CA 93721	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Wagner, Elliott J. M.D. ^{4 6}
(559)435-4433	Training Completed: No	(559)433-8001	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1841511854	ID Number: 035492
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	License No: A136908	15 E. Audubon Dr.
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720
Spanish	Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: No	(559)447-4022
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1558312579
Spanish	ID Number: 285629	11:59 PM	License No: G049698
Hospital(s): Childrens	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
Hospital of Los Angeles,	Fresno, CA 93721	Vincent, Alix M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: No
Clovis Community Hospital,	(559)459-6000	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Community Regional	NPI: 1447612981	ID Number: 021987	11:59 PM
Medical Center, Valley	License No: A172154	1867 E Fir Ave Ste 104	Hospital(s): Clovis
Children's Hospital, Saint	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Hospital,
Agnes Medical Center,	Training Completed: No	(559)325-5800	Community Regional
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1003802265	Medical Center, Fresno
Hospital, Fresno Surgical	11:59 PM	License No: G057947	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Yang, Roberta K. M.D. ^{1 4 6}
Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 156047
Salen, Samuel M.D. ^{4 6}	Shaker, Vikram M. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	5:00 PM	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	110
ID Number: 014829	ID Number: 238501	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)450-6742
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93721	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1740308972
(559)325-5800	(559)459-6000	Community Regional	License No: A108549
NPI: 1629073804	NPI: 1841511854	Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence
License No: G020048	License No: A136908	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Wagner, Elliott J. M.D. ^{4 6}	
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 035492	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93721	Yang, Roberta K. M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	(559)459-6000	Gender: Female
. ,	Community Regional	NPI: 1558312579	ID Number: 156047
Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Medical Center, Fresno	License No: G049698	6191 N. Thesta St.
Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710
ID Number: 285629	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)447-2600
15 E. Audubon Dr.	(, , , , , , , ,	11:59 PM	NPI: 1740308972
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)433-8000	Shaker, Vikram M. M.D. ¹⁴⁶		License No: A108549
NPI: 1447612981	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
License No: A172154	ID Number: 238501	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
LICETISE INU. A 172134	15 E. Audubon Dr.	$Dable(\Gamma, LD, ID, \Gamma, E, I)$	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 233778	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 181712
5:00 PM	3636 N. First St. Ste 160	5:00 PM	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93726	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93701
Yang, Roberta K. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	(559)944-9298	Regional Medical Center	(866)342-6012
Gender: Female	NPI: 1700226669	Accessibility:	NPI: 1538279765
ID Number: 156047	License No: A141844	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: G080892
6215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Cultural Competence	Surgical Critical Care	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93710	Training Completed: Yes	Lilienstein, Jordan T. M.D. ⁴	Training Completed: Yes
(559)436-4737	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1740308972	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	5:00 PM
License No: A108549	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 253101	Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	Spanish Physician Language(s):	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Community Hospital, Community Regional
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93701	Medical Center, Fresno
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	(866)342-6012	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1588997704	Accessibility:
Rheumatology	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: A124428	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
	Dhah, Kulraj S. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Sue, Lawrence P. M.D. ^{4 5}
Virk-Dulai, Amneet M.D. ^{1 4}	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Gender: Female	ID Number: 257181	5:00 PM	ID Number: 181712
ID Number: 169888	1780 E. Bullard Ave.	Hospital(s): Community	2823 Fresno St.
7082 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101	Fresno, CA 93710	Regional Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721
Fresno, CA 93720	(800)492-4227	Accessibility:	(559)459-3770
(559)449-0331	NPI: 1528445012 License No: 20A15507	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1538279765 License No: G080892
NPI: 1992911309	Cultural Competence	Lilienstein, Jordan T. M.D.4	Cultural Competence
License No: A117190	Training Completed: No	5	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	ID Number: 253101	5:00 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St.	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)449-0331 Hours: Mon 7:45 AM - 4:30	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	Community Hospital,
PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)459-3770 NPI: 1588997704	Community Regional
Physician Language(s):	Dhah, Kulraj S. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A124428	Medical Center, Fresno
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 257181	Training Completed: No	Extender(s): Mueller,
Community Hospital,	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Ashleigh (P.A.) Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Medical Center	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1528445012	Hospital(s): Community	Urology
Sports Medicine	License No: 20A15507	Regional Medical Center	Altebarmakian, Varoujan
Carpio-Bracho, Gabriel A.	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ⁴⁵
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Training Completed: No	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Gender: Male
Gender: Male		Sue, Lawrence P. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 271541

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

400 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

ID Number: 271541

	Орсс		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1508944497 License No: C039935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1356346365 License No: A039586 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s):	Julian Jr, Sydney R. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Female ID Number: 064879 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1760487375 License No: C033145 Cultural Competence	Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Vascular Surgery
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ambati, Narayana S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 500302 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1174528178 License No: C041681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese,	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Grewall, Jatinder Paul M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 141146 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1821292152 License No: A099543 Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility:	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 194367 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226 NPI: 1558522094 License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional
Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Randhawa, Harmanjit (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Behniwal, Kuldip J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 034746 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Leung, Yuk-Yuen M. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 127289 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1083612949 License No: A092169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 194367 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1558522094 License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)321-2800

(559)321-2800

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	6215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	ID Number: 500310
5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93710	7375 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
Hospital(s): Clovis	(866)342-6012	(559)431-6226	Fresno, CA 93720
Community Hospital,	NPI: 1902877236	NPI: 1962512319	(559)447-1700
Community Regional	License No: A060257	License No: G033214	Website:
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	www.allergyinstitute.com
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1508080193
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A040672
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	(559)431-6226	Cultural Competence
O'Banion, Leigh Ann D.	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Spanish	5:30 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	(559)447-1700
ID Number: 245961	Community Hospital,	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM -
1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:30 PM Wed 8:30 AM -
Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Hospital,	12:00 PM Thu 12:00 PM -
(559)431-6226	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Regional	7:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:30
NPI: 1194023259	Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	PM
License No: A118964	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 016509	ID Number: 016509	Farsi, French, Spanish
5:00 PM	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:
Prentice, Anne M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(866)342-6012	(559)431-6226	Limited(P,IB,R,E)
Gender: Female	NPI: 1962512319	NPI: 1962512319	Aminian, A M. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 086752	License No: G033214	License No: G033214	Gender: Male
1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 500310
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	290 N. Wayte Ln.
(559)431-6226	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Fresno, CA 93701
NPI: 1902877236	5:00 PM	(559)431-6226	(559)459-4300
License No: A060257	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website:
Cultural Competence	Spanish	5:00 PM	www.allergyinstitute.com
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1508080193
After Hours Phone Number:	Community Hospital,	Spanish	License No: A040672
(559)431-6226	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	Community Regional	After Hours Phone Number:
Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)459-4300
Spanish	Accessibility:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS	5:00 PM
Prentice, Anne M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Allergy/Immunology	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	Gender: Male	Aminian, A M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish
ID Number: 086752	ID Number: 016509	Gender: Male	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s): Farsi, French, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1891961835 License No: A104136 Cultural Competence	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-4222 NPI: 1750434783 License No: A094340	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)451-1602 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Uyan, Senen T. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 067657 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)459-4349 NPI: 1558312405 License No: A041010 Cultural Competence
(559)436-4500 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1891961835 License No: A104136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)436-4500 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 505 N. Clovis Ave. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)582-8500 Website: www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1891961835 License No: A104136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)981-5040 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Saiseubyat, Aumnard CRNA ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 190684 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-4222 NPI: 1083973499 License No: RNA04268 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Thai Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)451-1602 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Yang, Chou M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 143080 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)459-4349 NPI: 1215131818 License No: A102475 Cultural Competence
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 6643 N. Milburn Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Anesthesiology Oji, Oji A. M.D. ^{4 6}	Stotts, Debra J. CRNA ^{4 6} Gender: Female ID Number: 148206 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)459-4349 NPI: 1740431535 License No: RNA03694 Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: 146795

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno, CA 93722

(559)207-3797

Medical Center, Fresno

	Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno		
Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Community Regional	Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno		
Kern Medical Center	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Heart and Surgical Hospital		
Self Reported Accessibility:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Bhullar, Manminder S.	Extender(s): Lally, Rabina		
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.4	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	(FNP)		
Cardiology/Cardiovascular	5	Gender: Male	Accessibility:		
Disease	Gender: Male	ID Number: 256394	Limited(P,EB,R,E)		
Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O. ⁴	ID Number: 227269	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Borno, Sam A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵		
5	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93701	Gender: Male		
Gender: Male	209	(559)320-1090	ID Number: 069697		
ID Number: 227269	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1295039360	30 River Park Pl. West Ste		
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	(559)492-5808	License No: A123839	440		
207	NPI: 1720283393	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720		
Fresno, CA 93720	License No: 20A11348	Training Completed: No	(559)256-5500		
(559)492-5808	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1598758468		
NPI: 1720283393	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	License No: A044967		
License No: 20A11348	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence		
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hindi, Punjabi	Training Completed: Yes		
Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	After Hours Phone Number:		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),	Regional Medical Center,	(559)256-5500		
5:00 PM	Punjabi, Spanish	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM		
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):		
Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Boran, Kevin J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Korean, Spanish		
Punjabi, Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):		
Hospital(s): None	Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 501636	Arabic		
Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O. ⁴		1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): Community		
5	Bhullar, Manminder S.	Fresno, CA 93720	Regional Medical Center		
Gender: Male	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	(559)432-4303	Accessibility:		
ID Number: 227269	Gender: Male	NPI: 1982673406 License No: G056843	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 256394 7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Cultural Competence	Chann, Harcharn S. M.D. ¹⁴		
202	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	5		
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)438-1111	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male		
(559)319-8290	NPI: 1295039360	(559)432-4303	ID Number: 502634		
NPI: 1720283393	License No: A123839	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6089 N. First St. Ste 102		
License No: 20A11348	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93710		
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)449-9100		
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	NPI: 1962429753		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	License No: C039752		
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Cultural Competence		
Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi	Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes		
Hindi, Hmong (Blue/Green),	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Community Hospital,	After Hours Phone Number:		
Punjabi, Spanish	Hospital	Community Regional	(559)449-9100		
Hospital(s): Clovis	r · · ·	Madiaal Cantan Calat Assass	1/		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Community Hospital,

404 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Medical Center, Saint Agnes

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1770592578
5:00 PM	(559)319-8290	(559)432-4303	License No: A092184
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1902178304	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Hindi	License No: A122369	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	Spanish	5:00 PM
Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	5:00 PM	Russian, Spanish	Spanish
Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}	Extender(s): Montero, Alison	Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	H. (P.A.)	Urdu
Gender: Male	ID Number: 236602	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 236602	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Accessibility:
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	203	Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
209	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5}
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)439-6808	ID Number: 160189	Gender: Male
(559)492-5808	NPI: 1902178304	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 160189
NPI: 1902178304	License No: A122369	102	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
License No: A122369	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720	209
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	(559)319-8230	Fresno, CA 93720
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1770592578	(559)492-5808
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	License No: A092184	NPI: 1770592578
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	License No: A092184
Hospital(s): None	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Male	Spanish	(559)448-8481	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 236602	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	5:00 PM
1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Community Hospital,	PM	Physician Language(s):
207	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Fresno	Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Urdu
(559)492-5808	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Urdu	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1902178304	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A122369	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Gregory, Donald W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Regional	ID Number: 160189
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Fresno	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 006393	Heart and Surgical Hospital	202
5:00 PM	1207 E. Herndon Ave.	Javed, Usman M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93720
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	(559)319-8290
Gade, Vamshidhara M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)432-4303	ID Number: 160189	NPI: 1770592578
Gender: Male	NPI: 1235108747	1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: A092184
ID Number: 236602	License No: G043445	203	Cultural Competence
ID Nulliber. 250002	Cultural Compotance	France CA 02720	Training Completed: Vec

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93720

(559)439-6808

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

202

1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste

Training Completed: Yes

Fresno Fresno		Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hindi, Mala Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Community Hospital(s): None Medical Ce Javed, Usman M.D. 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 160189 1313 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 207 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)492-5808 NPI: 1770592578 License No: A092184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital John, Thampi K. M.D. 14 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 076223 30 River Park Pl. W. Ste 330 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)434-6232 NPI: 1043244122 Fresno, CA 6559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 509)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Community Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-1965 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	y Hospital, y Regional enter pin K. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ lale r: 047714 resno St. Ste 103 A 93720 1111 162486 o: A044090 ompetence ompleted: Yes s Phone Number: 1111 n - Fri 8:00 AM - Language(s): jabi, Urdu): Clovis y Hospital, y Regional enter, Saint Agnes enter, Fresno Surgical Hospital ity: B,IB,R,E) Michael L. D.O. ¹⁴ lale r: 049476 resno St. Ste 301 A 93720 3181 714937 o: 20A06760 ompetence ompleted: Yes s Phone Number:	Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Sanam, Kumar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 287684 1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1295049575 License No: A181797 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Shetty, Shailesh M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 142857 1125 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93611 (559)573-3433 Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co m NPI: 1750343620 License No: C053019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number: (559)573-3433 Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health - Selma, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Sundrani, Rohit M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 094645 1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303 NPI: 1508835463 License No: A078972 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)432-4303 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): De Los Santos, Mark A. (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Cardiovascular Surgery Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 034097 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2663

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
NPI: 1740269752 License No: A052432 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Hurtado, Walter S. (P.A.)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	License No: A068636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	
5:00 PM	Electrophysiolog	Malizia, Robert A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	
Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Wessel, Talina (NP)	Palaniswamy, Chandrasekar M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 228232	Gender: Male ID Number: 276995 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 202 Fresno, CA 93710	Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	
Pamula, Ramesh B. M.D. ¹⁴	1207 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-4303	(559)440-0283 NPI: 1508209800 License No: A173275	ID Number: 235360 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260	
Gender: Male ID Number: 188981 1243 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4395	NPI: 1316170749 License No: A141618 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-0530 NPI: 1942437819 License No: A128863 Cultural Competence	
NPI: 1356382295 License No: C055426	5:00 PM	Critical Care Medicine	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Bhullar, Pardeep S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	5:00 PM	
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Tamil	ID Number: 253657	Physician Language(s): Arabic	
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711	Hospital(s): None	
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu	Community Hospital, Community Regional	(559)228-4441	Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	
Hospital(s): Community	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	NPI: 1063419364 License No: A061537	ID Number: 235360	
Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 107 Fresno, CA 93710	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility:	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)435-4700	
Yankey, Godfred K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	5:00 PM	NPI: 1942437819	
Gender: Male ID Number: 252846	Colon & Rectal Surgery	Physician Language(s):	License No: A128863 Cultural Competence	
1510 E Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2663 NPI: 1316062094 License No: C156398 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Bruce, James M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 502047 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2663 NPI: 1699859454 License No: C042011 Cultural Competence	Punjabi Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cordoba, Daniel V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 083967 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

NPI: 1215934526

(559)228-4327

5:00 PM

Heller, Andreas E. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 079948 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-4441 NPI: 1528066560 License No: G084414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): German, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Volkov, Pavel S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 239654 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-5400 NPI: 1245556315	Gender: Male ID Number: 227267 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1629412259 License No: A142134 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Taheri, Daniel P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Alternate Name: TAHERI, DANIEL Gender: Male ID Number: 057182 6181 N. Thesta St. Ste 104
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Reyes, Alan B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 049474 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-5400 NPI: 1417949629 License No: A052897 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A111927 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Russian Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dermatology	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 161921 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)266-4100 NPI: 1740488238 License No: A112941	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)825-0300 NPI: 1992774681 License No: G080445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Thomson, Chris P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 017205 7370 N. Palm Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)228-4222 NPI: 1902803216 License No: G066058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Dehesa, Luis A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 227267 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)266-4100 NPI: 1629412259 License No: A142134 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)266-4100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (866)342-6012 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Simpson, Gregory L. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 161921 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1740488238 License No: A112941	Extender(s): Reith, James L. (P.A.), Dhillon, Ajitpal S. (P.A.), Perkins, Jesse M. (P.A.), Oakley, Jessica A. (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Wong, David J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 133908 5305 N. Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (855)944-7546 NPI: 1316972201 License No: A084286 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Dehesa, Luis A. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Specialist			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000
5:00 PM	Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1861481947
Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Bauer, Leah Marie M.D. ^{4 6}	License No: A061117 Cultural Competence
Emergency Medicine	,	Gender: Female	•
Acharya, Janak K. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 141947 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1376508721 License No: A088161 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Afarian, Hagop M. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 146942 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1710151840 License No: A092959 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Andrews, James E. M.D. ¹ ⁴ ⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 157829 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-3770 NPI: 1629086269 License No: G070523 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Armenian, Patil M.D. ¹ ⁴ ⁶ Gender: Female ID Number: 169885 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1073777686 License No: A096704 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 264812 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1710340138 License No: A151434 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Campagne, Danielle D. M.D. 146 Gender: Female ID Number: 146938 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1184813487 License No: A093155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Chooljian, Carolyn J. M.D.¹ 4 6 Gender: Female ID Number: 067129 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1982656807 License No: G053673 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Italian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	Armenian Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Chinnock, Brian F. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 086753 2823 Fresno St.	Darracq, Michael A. M.D. ^{1 4} 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 194365 2823 Fresno St.
Community Hospital,	3	2023 FIESHO St.	Freeno CΔ 93721

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno, CA 93721

Fresno, CA 93721

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A161698
NPI: 1275553414	11:59 PM	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
License No: A092362	Hospital(s): Community	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center	NPI: 1063770824	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A127520	11:59 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-6000	Fujimoto, Jessica K. M.D.4	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Gender: Female	(559)459-6000	Orona, John P. M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 257731	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Spanish	2823 Fresno St.	5:00 PM	ID Number: 066236
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis	2823 Fresno St.
Community Hospital,	(559)459-6000	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93721
Community Regional	NPI: 1972953537	Community Regional	(559)459-6000
Medical Center	License No: A161754	Medical Center	NPI: 1528110160
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: G062824
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
Dhillon, Sukjit Kaur M.D.46	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Macias, Fernando M.D. ^{4 6}	Training Completed: Yes
Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:
ID Number: 264818	Hospital(s): Community	ID Number: 188246	(559)459-6000
2823 Fresno St.	Regional Medical Center	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM
(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)459-6000	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1235593187	Hitchner, Lily M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1972833853	Spanish
License No: A151136	Gender: Female	License No: A110221	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 251552	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721	After Hours Phone Number:	Ramirez, Gilbert H. M.D. ^{1 4}
11:59 PM	(559)459-6000	(559)459-6000	6
Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1669850368	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Regional Medical Center	License No: A146646	5:00 PM	ID Number: 203509
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	2823 Fresno St.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93721
Ernst, Ryan P. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-6000
Gender: Male	11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1962702662
ID Number: 274418	Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	License No: A118983
2823 Fresno St.	Regional Medical Center	Nahn, Jeffrey C. M.D. ^{4 6}	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93721	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes
(559)459-6000	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 258867	After Hours Phone Number:
NPI: 1396787289	lves Tallman, Crystal M.	2823 Fresno St.	(559)459-6000
License No: A160975	M.D. ^{4 6}	Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	(559)459-6000	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	ID Number: 228456	NPI: 1639531478	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:	2823 Fresno St.
Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93721
Hospital(s): Community	• • • • • • •	· · · · · · /	(559)459-6000
Regional Medical Center	Sawtelle Vohra, Stacy M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Sidhu, Manavjeet S. M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1003170358
Self Reported Accessibility:	พ. ม. . ง Gender: Female	Gender: Male	License No: A135572
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 161391	ID Number: 260178	Cultural Competence
• • • • • • •	2823 Fresno St.	2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: Yes
Riccoboni, Steven T. M.D. ⁴	Fresno, CA 93721	Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	After Hours Phone Number:
Gender: Male	(559)459-6000	NPI: 1861849101	(559)459-6000
ID Number: 234350	NPI: 1336283910	License No: A150589	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
2823 Fresno St.	License No: A104144	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
(559)459-6000	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	French, Spanish
NPI: 1154765196	After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Community
License No: A133402	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Community	Regional Medical Center
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Regional Medical Center	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Stroh, Geoffrey R. M.D. ^{1 4 6}
(559)459-6000	Cantonese, Spanish	Spano, Susanne J. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	ID Number: 094057
5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 156045	2823 Fresno St.
Physician Language(s):	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	Fresno, CA 93721
Italian	Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000
Hospital(s): Community	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-6000	NPI: 1073565990
Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1083888168	License No: G079651
Self Reported Accessibility:	Schmitt, Eric R. M.D. ^{4 6}	License No: A097192	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Ruegner, Rawnica L. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 188222	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:
6	2823 Fresno St.	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)459-6000
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 155326	(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1629242888	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: A101478	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	French, Spanish	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1861657595	Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:
License No: A097595	After Hours Phone Number:	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	(559)459-6000	Community Regional	Vohra, Rais B. M.D. ¹⁴⁶
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Medical Center	Gender: Female
After Hours Phone Number:	PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 157146
(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Hospital,	otoritari, illionono zi illion	Fresno, CA 93721
5:00 PM	Community Regional	Gender: Female	(559)459-6000 NDI: 1700740140
HAARITAKAN MARA	BACKING LADIOE	ID N	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 212482

Medical Center

Hospital(s): None

NPI: 1790740140

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Eresno License No: A086387 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Walsh, Maura E. M.D.46 Gender: Female ID Number: 276187 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1811345556 License No: A173058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Werner, Jessie M.D.46 Gender: Female ID Number: 265326 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1033567474 License No: A167859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Woodmansee, Susan M.D.¹ 46 Gender: Female ID Number: 092073 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1275552580 License No: A055503 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Young, Megann F. M.D.⁴ 6 Gender: Female ID Number: 168566 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1043535958 License No: A106482 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno ID Number: 212297 7055 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)216-0407 NPI: 1558535203 License No: A127054 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Physician Language(s): Italian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Morton, Colby (FNP) Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Gastroenterology Abdulian, John D. M.D. ^{1 2 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 039442 7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-8000 NPI: 1437114113 License No: G065550 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)323-8200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno Gender: Male ID Number: 264840 7121 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1710255591 License No: A133960 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264840 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1710255591 License No: A133960 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 061020 7121 N. Whitney Ave.
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Endocrinology	Community Hospital Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-9395
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Limited(P,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1831291863
(,,,,,,	Chaychi, Leila M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A045051

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Specialist				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ²⁵	
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Spanish	(559)440-0450	Gender: Female	
PM	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 091276	
Office Staff Language(s):	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	5:00 PM	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Russian, Spanish	Spanish, Urdu	Hospital(s): None	101	
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	
Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Regional Medical Center,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)440-0450	
Russian, Spanish, Urdu	Saint Agnes Medical Center,	Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{2 5}	NPI: 1205924800	
Hospital(s): None	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Gender: Male	License No: G086091	
Dhillon, Ujagger S. M.D. ¹⁴	Hospital	ID Number: 005836	Cultural Competence	
5	Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ^{2 5}	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Training Completed: No	
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	105	After Hours Phone Number:	
ID Number: 031623	ID Number: 005836	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)440-0450	
7405 N. Fresno St.	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	(559)440-0450	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	
Fresno, CA 93720	101	NPI: 1790799864	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	
(559)438-8400	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: G050537	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	
NPI: 1518054808	(559)440-0450	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	
License No: A036464	NPI: 1790799864	Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,	
Cultural Competence	License No: G050537	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Community Regional	
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Heart and Surgical Hospital	
4:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Jajodia, Prahalad B. M.D. ²	Self Reported Accessibility:	
Physician Language(s):	(559)440-0450	5	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Punjabi	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{2 5}	
Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	ID Number: 105386	Gender: Female	
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	7085 N. Maple Ave.	ID Number: 091276	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93720	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	
Farooqi, Muftisaadat A.	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)431-8888	105	
M.D. ⁴⁵	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1114092186	Fresno, CA 93720	
Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A056084	(559)440-0450	
ID Number: 131147	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1205924800	
1095 E. Warner Ave. Ste 102	Ginn, Patrick D. M.D. ²⁵	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	License No: G086091	
Fresno, CA 93710	Gender: Male		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
(559)435-1979	ID Number: 005836	(559)431-8888 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Website: gimedcenter.com	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	
NPI: 1275610503	101	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	
License No: A069294	Fresno, CA 93720	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	, , ,	
Cultural Competence	(550)440-0450	Physician Languago(s):	Kim, Soo Y. M.D. ^{2 5}	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

(559)440-0450

NPI: 1790799864

License No: G050537

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

Gender: Female

ID Number: 091276

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional
101	ID Number: 079949	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ^{2 5}	Heart and Surgical Hospital
(559)440-0450	101	Gender: Female	Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ^{1 2 5}
NPI: 1205924800	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 139595	Gender: Male
License No: G086091	(559)440-0450	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 032299
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1750395828	101	7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 101
Training Completed: No	License No: G078832	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	(559)440-0450	(559)449-0309
(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1538371901	NPI: 1306893516
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A099901	License No: A048570
5:00 PM	(559)440-0450	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Community Hospital, Saint	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
Agnes Medical Center,	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)440-0450	(559)449-0309
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital	Community Regional	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hindi, Marathi	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ^{2 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,
ID Number: 079949	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ²⁵	Community Regional	Community Regional
1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Female	Medical Center, Fresno	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
101	ID Number: 139595	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center
Fresno, CA 93720	1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility:
(559)440-0450	101	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
NPI: 1750395828	Fresno, CA 93720	Mitroo, Pradnya M.D. ²⁵	Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
License No: G078832	(559)440-0450	Gender: Female	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1538371901	ID Number: 139595	ID Number: 032299
Training Completed: No	License No: A099901	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	105	Fresno, CA 93701
(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	(866)342-6012
Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)440-0450	NPI: 1306893516
5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	(559)440-0450	NPI: 1538371901	License No: A048570
PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A099901	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Regional	Hindi, Marathi	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Hindi, Marathi	Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno	Hospital(s): Clovis	Accessibility:
Kodama, Kevin T. M.D. ²⁵	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ⁴	1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93701	4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00
5	101	(866)342-6012	PM
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1912017856	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 164963	(559)440-0450	License No: G084890	Spanish
1187 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1205058856	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
101	License No: A109110	Training Completed: No	Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Male
(559)440-0450	Training Completed: No	(866)342-6012	ID Number: 503677
NPI: 1205058856	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	2823 Fresno St.
License No: A109110	(559)440-0450	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93721
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	(559)459-3770
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00	Extender(s): Meccico, John	NPI: 1194835512
After Hours Phone Number:	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	R. (P.A.)	License No: G055680
(559)440-0450	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	Bilello, John F. M.D. ^{4 5}	After Hours Phone Number:
Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Gender: Male	(559)459-6000
Hindi, Punjabi	Community Regional	ID Number: 077254	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	Medical Center, Fresno	2823 Fresno St.	5:00 PM
Self Reported Accessibility:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): Clovis
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)459-4090	Community Hospital,
Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ²	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1912017856	Community Regional
5	Sheikh, Muhammad Y.	License No: G084890	Medical Center
Gender: Male	M.D. ²⁵	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 164963	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
1189 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 077089 7102 N. Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Davis, James W. M.D. ^{4 5}
105		5:00 PM	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)297-2259	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 503677
(559)440-0450	NPI: 1538194048	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
NPI: 1205058856 License No: A109110	License No: A066317		Fresno, CA 93701
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Concepcion, Rendoll M.D. ¹	(866)342-6012
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes		NPI: 1194835512
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	License No: G055680 Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	ID Number: 503164 1855 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 103	Training Completed: Yes
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hindi, Punjabi	Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	(559)298-9032	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1669498655	Hospital(s): Clovis
Sekhon, Sandeep S. M.D. ²	General Surgery	License No: A039752	Community Hospital,
5	Bilello, John F. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center
ID Number: 164963	ID Number: 077254	Hours: Mon, Wed 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:
	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	5:00 PM Tue, Thu 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Dhillon, Kalwant S. M.D. ^{3 5}	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Alternate Name: HARRIS,
Gender: Male	Spanish	Community Hospital,	ABDUL
ID Number: 071995	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Regional	Gender: Male
4425 W. Ashlan Ave. Ste	Community Hospital,	Medical Center, Fresno	ID Number: 089203
106	Community Regional	Heart and Surgical Hospital	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93722	Medical Center	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5}	210
(559)271-0231	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720
NPI: 1578731428	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 088788	(559)457-7200
License No: A030582	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell	6215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	Website: valleysurgical.com
Cultural Competence	R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710	NPI: 1396859393
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	(559)431-6226	License No: A061120
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 194367	NPI: 1215047659	Cultural Competence
(559)271-0231	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	License No: G079576	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1558522094	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	License No: A102660	(559)431-6226	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Punjabi, Spanish, Swahili	Training Completed: Yes	5:30 PM	Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Mandarin, Spanish	Medical Center
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis	Extender(s): Chapa, Lisa
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital,	(FNP), Bains, Kanwaldip
Medical Center, Fresno	Community Regional	Community Regional	(NP)
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center, Fresno	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center, Fresno	
	Accessibility:	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Ho, Tran B. D.O. ^{1 4 5}
Dominic, William J. M.D. ^{1 4}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fong, Leo L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
-	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell	Gender: Male	ID Number: 265825
Gender: Male	R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 088788	7887 N. Cedar Ave.
ID Number: 047731	Gender: Male	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Fresno, CA 93720
2823 Fresno St.	ID Number: 194367	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)434-4540 NPI: 1144666322
Fresno, CA 93721	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	\ /	License No: 20A18219
(559)608-6500 NPI: 1942310891	Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1215047659	Cultural Competence
License No: G060346	(559)431-6226	License No: G079576	Training Completed: Yes
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1558522094	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A102660	Training Completed: Yes	(559)320-4300
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)459-3870	After Hours Phone Number:		5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)431-6226	Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Julian III, Robert S. DDS ^{2 5}
	5:00 PM	. , ,	Gender: Male
	O.OO I IVI	Harris, Abdul K. M.D. ^{4 5}	Octivet. Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 076218	ID Number: 049483	Gender: Male	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2400	2823 Fresno St.	ID Number: 049513	Fresno, CA 93701
Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93721	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	(866)342-6012
(559)459-4101	(559)459-3770	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1205951704
NPI: 1427119791	NPI: 1518077460	(866)342-6012	License No: A096221
License No: A063994	License No: G080370	NPI: 1922118884	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: G073863	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
(559)459-4101	(559)459-6000	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)459-7300	Cantonese, Spanish
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 11:00	Hospital(s): Clovis
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	AM	Community Hospital,
Spanish	Arabic, Estonian, French	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Punjabi, Spanish	Medical Center
Spanish	Regional Medical Center	Hospital(s): Community	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis	Self Reported Accessibility:	Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Extender(s): McFall,	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Community Regional	Kinter, Christopher R.	Charlotte A. (NP)	Gender: Female
Medical Center, Valley	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 228343
Children's Hospital	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	2823 Fresno St.
Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 049513	Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Gender: Female	(559)608-6500
Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 190108	NPI: 1851529564
Gender: Male	(559)840-1890	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A143241
ID Number: 049483	NPI: 1922118884	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence
255 N. Herwalt Dr.	License No: G073863	(559)459-6000	Training Completed: Yes
Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1205951704	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)459-7300	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A096221	(559)459-4090
NPI: 1518077460	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G080370	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Punjabi, Spanish	(559)459-6000	Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
(559)459-7300	Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	Cantonese, Spanish	Long, Andrea M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital,	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female
Arabic, Estonian, French	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 228343
Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Extender(s): McFall, Charlotte A. (NP)	,	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
•	, ,	Kwok, Amy M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701
Kaups, Krista L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Kinter, Christopher R.	Gender: Female	(866)342-6012
Gender: Male	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 190108	NPI: 1851529564

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: A143241	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Community Hospital,
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Community	Community Regional
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Regional Medical Center	Medical Center
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Telugu	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Romanyshyn, Jonathan C.	Shuchleib, Ariel M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Sivilay,	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Johnathan C. (P.A.)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 281212
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 228833	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Martin, Russell R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,R,E)	2823 Fresno St.	210
Gender: Male	Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93721	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 202735	Gender: Female	(559)459-3770	(559)450-2274
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 154057	NPI: 1942450069	NPI: 1477818664
210	2823 Fresno St.	License No: A120296	License No: A148967
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(559)450-2274	(559)459-3770	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1770741217	NPI: 1770757734	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A108122	License No: A093743	(559)459-6000	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	(559)459-3770	French, German	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Spanish	5:00 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	Romanyshyn, Jonathan C.	Limited(P,EB,R,E)
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Community	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Svoboda, James A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Self Reported Accessibility:	Regional Medical Center	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 228833	ID Number: 035172
Narahari, Praneetha R.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	1303 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
M.D. ^{4 5}	Parks, Nancy A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701	431
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	(866)342-6012	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 570593	ID Number: 154057	NPI: 1942450069	(559)450-5611
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	License No: A120296	NPI: 1457692055
210	Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence	License No: G041137
Fresno, CA 93720	(866)342-6012	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
(559)450-7200	NPI: 1770757734	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1740253228	License No: A093743	(559)459-7300	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: A066871	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	(559)450-5756
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM
	5:00 PM	French, German	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Geriatrics	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
Medical Center	Nwagwu, Chinedu M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Svoboda, James A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Head And Neck Surgery
Gender: Male	ID Number: 291612	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Gurusinghe, Dumindra De
ID Number: 035172 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	807 N. Van Ness Ave.	Punjabi, Spanish	Alwis M.D. ^{4 5}
210 E. Hemdon Ave. Ste	Fresno, CA 93728 (559)499-1233	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
Fresno, CA 93720	NPI: 1770112054	Punjabi	ID Number: 264891
(559)450-7200	License No: A183092	Hospital(s): None	2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721
NPI: 1457692055	Cultural Competence	Zulim, Rebecca A. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)499-6500
License No: G041137	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	NPI: 1023336831
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 051670	License No: A145203
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	807 N. Van Ness Ave.	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93728 (559)499-1233	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1720045826	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Spanish	Punjabi	License No: G067009	11:59 PM Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish	Nwagwu, Chinedu M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hematology/Oncology
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 291612	5:00 PM	Alam, Muhammad M. M.D. ⁴
Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish	5
Medical Center Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)450-5672 NPI: 1770112054	Spanish	ID Number: 228348
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	License No: A183092	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	7065 N. Maple Ave.
Swartz, Daniel E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Hanford	Fresno, CA 93720
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Hand Surgery	(559)709-4302 NPI: 1417906835
ID Number: 091813	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Seiler, Lucas Monroe M.D. ⁴	License No: C144556
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	5:00 PM	5	Cultural Competence
(559)450-2663	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1831134899	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 268945 255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 PM -
License No: A076339	Zad Salamat, Alireza Z.	Fresno, CA 93701	9:00 PM
Cultural Competence	D.O. ^{4 5}	(866)342-6012	Physician Language(s): Urdu Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	NPI: 1962813741	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 254436	License No: A138580	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s):	807 N. Van Ness Ave.	Cultural Competence	Bukari, Mohammed S.
French	Fresno, CA 93728 (559)499-1233	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	NPI: 1548588635	5:00 PM	Gender: Male
Medical Center	License No: 20A15246	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 234362
		1 / /	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300

	•		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1306089479	Gender: Female	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(866)342-6012	License No: C168863	ID Number: 153802	11:59 PM
NPI: 1487802385	Cultural Competence	30 E. River Park PI W Ste	Hospital(s): None
License No: A150043	Training Completed: No	320	Self Reported Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	(559)412-8910	Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1861640997	5
5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center	License No: A105109	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	Sivasubramanian, Geetha	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 248342
Spanish	M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: Yes	2823 Fresno St.
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	After Hours Phone Number:	
Hausa	ID Number: 268280	(559)412-8910	Fresno, CA 93721
Hospital(s): None	2315 E. Illinois Ave.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)459-2425
Accessibility:		5:00 PM	NPI: 1457492910
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): None	License No: C137278
Ibrahim, Dina M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)459-4435 NPI: 1306089479	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	License No: C168863	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 109976			Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
	Cultural Competence	Ho, Joyce L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	11:59 PM
7065 N. Maple Ave.	Training Completed: No		Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	ID Number: 274404	Community Hospital,
(559)709-4302		2823 Fresno St.	Community Regional
NPI: 1780625376	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Medical Center, Fresno
License No: C051181	Accessibility:	(559)499-6450	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1962943316	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Sivasubramanian, Geetha	License No: A163256	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴
5:00 PM	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	5
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 268280	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Gender: Male
Arabic	2823 Fresno St.	11:59 PM	ID Number: 248342
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	Hospital(s): None	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260
Extender(s): Bergen,	(559)499-6500	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701
Michelle (NP), MacMullen,	NPI: 1306089479	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)256-5130
Julianne (NP)	License No: C168863	Laico, Regina Teresa M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1457492910
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	5	License No: C137278
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Hiv/Aids	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 264973	Training Completed: No
Sivasubramanian, Geetha	11:59 PM	2823 Fresno St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM
Gender: Female	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)499-6450	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 268280	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1831480946	Community Hospital,
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Hospice & Palliative	License No: A124296	Community Regional
Fresno, CA 93701	Medicine	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Fresno
(559)320-1090	Doe, Marian M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Heart and Surgical Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Macmillan, Patrick J. M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1912160896	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5	License No: A103374	PM	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 248342	Training Completed: Yes	Hindi, Spanish	Spanish
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Fresno, CA 93701	5:30 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
(559)320-1090	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
NPI: 1457492910	Spanish	Community Hospital,	Internal Medicine
License No: C137278	Hospital(s): Clovis	Community Regional	Abdulmaula, Majdi L. M.D. ¹
Cultural Competence	Community Hospital,	Medical Center, Fresno	4.5
Training Completed: No	Community Regional	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 265339
5:00 PM	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	807 N. Van Ness Ave.
Hospital(s): Clovis	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 010067	Fresno, CA 93728
Community Hospital,	Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	(559)499-1233
Community Regional	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1295260529
Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 188221	(559)256-9690	License No: A169175
	2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1497780985	Cultural Competence
Infectious Disease	Fresno, CA 93721	License No: G013591	Training Completed: No
Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1912160896	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	License No: A103374	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
ID Number: 188221	Cultural Competence	(559)320-1090	Office Staff Language(s):
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Punjabi, Spanish
Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(866)342-6012	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Punjabi
NPI: 1912160896 License No: A103374	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Ajanaku, Gail O. M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	ID Number: 203613 2823 Fresno St.
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93721
Physician Language(s):	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)459-6000
Spanish	Gender: Male	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	NPI: 1225337967
Hospital(s): Community	ID Number: 010067	Gender: Male	License No: A127809
Regional Medical Center	155 N Fresno St.	ID Number: 010067	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93701	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: Yes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)499-6484	Fresno, CA 93701	After Hours Phone Number:
Kasper, Erica N. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1497780985	(866)342-6012	(559)459-6000
Gender: Female	License No: G013591	NPI: 1497780985	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 188221	Cultural Competence	License No: G013591	5:00 PM
2315 E. Illinois Ave.	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93701	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)499-6484

(559)459-4435

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes
Community Regional	, , , ,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Medical Center, Fresno	Ambrose, John A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 127593	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 240	Spanish	Punjabi, Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Ali, Amer M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)320-0545	Accessibility:	Arabic
Gender: Male	NPI: 1598795429	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 242324	License No: G087536	Arora, Ajit S. M.D. ²⁵	Au Yeung, Kam Lun M.D. ¹
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	4 5
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 036212	Gender: Male
(559)431-9753	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	7095 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	ID Number: 220521
NPI: 1699926535	5:00 PM	101	2823 Fresno St.
License No: C149615	Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93721
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Spanish Hospital(s): None	(559)323-8200 NPI: 1538253190	(559)459-6000 NPI: 1669449823
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Accessibility:	License No: A045775	License No: C142071
11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Hindi, Urdu	Gender: Male	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 127593	(559)323-8200	(559)459-6000
Self Reported Accessibility:	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Ali, Amer M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)320-0545	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male	NPI: 1598795429	Hindi, Punjabi	Cantonese
ID Number: 242324	License No: G087536	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis
1660 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Cultural Competence	Community Hospital, Community Regional	Community Hospital,
101	Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno
Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Fresno	Heart and Surgical Hospital
(559)431-9753 NPI: 1699926535	5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Self Reported Accessibility:
License No: C149615	Spanish	Self Reported Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	Limited(P,IB,R,E,T)	Baadh, Indebir M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: Yes	Regional Medical Center	Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Ambrose, John A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	ID Number: 274368
11:59 PM	Gender: Male	ID Number: 234356	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 127593	807 N. Van Ness Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720
Spanish	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Fresno, CA 93728	(559)450-5718
Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CÁ 93701	(559)499-1233	NPI: 1417441528
Hindi, Urdu	(866)342-6012	NPI: 1659707826	License No: A173495
Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1598795429	License No: A146466	Cultural Competence
	License No: G087536		Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Орек	SidiiSt	
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bajpi, Saurabh D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 289631 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5672 NPI: 1346645785	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)431-8900 NPI: 1336156728 License No: A062402 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-8900 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Community	Fresno 1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)448-8481 NPI: 1063513737 License No: G013844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM - 6:00 PM Wed - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Xiong, Judy B. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 212530
License No: 20A17274 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Bharati, Pankaj M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 289633 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Extender(s): Kaur, Ravneet (NP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T) Elhassan, Mohammed G. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 194364 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-5672 NPI: 1437425550	Grossman, Stephen M. M.D. ^{2 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 022860 807 N. Van Ness Ave. Fresno, CA 93728 (559)499-1233 NPI: 1942220926 License No: G064749 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)224-5864 NPI: 1801050331 License No: A135467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)256-5130 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Hindi, Kannada Hospital(s): None
(559)450-5672 NPI: 1588970024 License No: A123662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Dhillon, Gurmej S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 069650	License No: A125562 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Garbutt, Glenn D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 061012	Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Hegde, Pravachan V. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 212530 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1801050331 License No: A135467	Khandelwal, Stutee M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 202715 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1538435938 License No: A119809 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

6069 N. First St. Ste 103

Spanish

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 286436	Physician Language(s):	Orsak, Kara M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hindi	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	Punjabi	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): None	105	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	ID Number: 106311
Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center	807 N. Van Ness Ave.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)450-4463	Self Reported Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93728
Khandelwal, Stutee M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1851554208	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)499-1233
Gender: Female	License No: A115541	Nicola, Catalin M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1922027960
ID Number: 202715	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	License No: G060924
2823 Fresno St.	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 253057	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Training Completed: Yes
(559)459-6000	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
NPI: 1538435938	Hospital(s): None	(559)450-5672	4:00 PM
License No: A119809	Accessibility:	NPI: 1558519470	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: A111278	Punjabi, Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	Mohammadian, Shahab	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	M.D. ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 286436	11:59 PM	Poliyedath, Anupama
Hindi	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Hospital(s): None	M.D. ⁴
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Community Hospital,	(559)450-5672	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 188250
Community Regional	NPI: 1851554208	Orita, Kevin W. M.D. ⁴	7202 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste
Medical Center	License No: A115541	Gender: Male	105
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 289683	Fresno, CA 93720
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No		(559)450-4463
Li, Lin M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101	NPI: 1548317126
Gender: Female	11:59 PM		License No: C055333
ID Number: 250995	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)224-7990 NPI: 1073076139	Training Completed: Yes
2823 Fresno St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	Nat, Amritpal S. M.D. ⁴	License No: A178002	5:00 PM
NPI: 1083938583	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
License No: C155001		Training Completed: No	Accessibility:
	ID Number: 238292	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Cultural Competence	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	5:00 PM	, , , , , ,
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Office Staff Language(s):	Rezapoor, Parisa M.D. ^{4 5}
	(559)450-5672	Hindi, Spanish	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	NPI: 1356634240	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 274055
Hospital(s): None	License No: A137428	Hindi	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93720
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: No	Regional Medical Center,	(559)450-5718
Mohammadian, Shahab	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Saint Agnes Medical Center	NPI: 1225522287
M.D. ^{4 5}	11:59 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: A173473
Gender: Male		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	License No: A128619
Training Completed: No	ID Number: 264757	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: Yes
(559)450-5777	110	Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ^{1 4}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	5	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	(559)450-6742	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): Community	NPI: 1891140844	ID Number: 229217	Maternal & Fetal Medicine
Regional Medical Center,	License No: A143291	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Helm, Douglas A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Stanford Health Care, Saint	Cultural Competence	110	Gender: Male
Agnes Medical Center	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 035362
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)450-6742	2273 E. Beechwood Ave.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	5:00 PM	NPI: 1194036624	Fresno, CA 93720
Interventional Radiology	Hospital(s): None	License No: 20A14838	(559)268-8307
Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1649270653
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	License No: G050409
ID Number: 251946	ID Number: 264757	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
1303 E. Herndon Ave.	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)450-3000	(559)450-3000	Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)268-8307
NPI: 1609139591	NPI: 1891140844	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
License No: A156014	License No: A143291	ID Number: 251953	4:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)450-3000	Hospital(s): Clovis
5:00 PM	4:30 PM	NPI: 1558504720	Community Hospital,
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	License No: A128619	Community Regional
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Cultural Competence	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center	Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center
Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	11:59 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
ID Number: 251946	Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ^{1 4}	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Morgan, Brian Leslie G.
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5	Hospital, Saint Agnes	M.D. ^{4 5}
110	Gender: Male	Medical Center	Gender: Male
Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 229217	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 083463
(559)450-6742	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	2210 E. Illinois Ave. Ste 301
NPI: 1609139591	Fresno, CA 93720	Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93701
License No: A156014	(559)450-3000	Gender: Male	(559)320-0555
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194036624	ID Number: 251953	NPI: 1659301570
Training Completed: Yes	License No: 20A14838	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	License No: A061773
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	110	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	(559)450-6742	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
	11:59 PM	NPI: 1558504720	5:00 PM
Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5}			0.00 i ivi

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

<u> </u>				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP,CCS Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Medical Genetics Curry, Cynthia J. M.D.145 Gender: Female ID Number: 503476 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-2269 NPI: 1043328149 License No: G022943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-2269 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R) Neonatal-Perinatal Medicine Rajani, Krishnakumar B. M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 013746 7624 N. Marks Ave.	After Hours Phone Number: (559)824-6105 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nephrology Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 155327 1510 E Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)298-3858 NPI: 1477761963 License No: A102877 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Javed, Tariq M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 169883 1646 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 6 Fresno, CA 93720 (556)625-4830 NPI: 1891973806 License No: A102388 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Yang, Tom M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 149358 7145 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)623-9636 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Fri 9:00 AM - 2:30 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Yee, Khin S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 199896 6700 N. First St. Ste 119 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)540-7171 Email:admin@acenphrology.com NPI: 1720377070 License No: A119019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Burmese, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility:	ID Number: 061237 736 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)437-9700 NPI: 1013002328 License No: A061797 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)437-9700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R,E) Stecker, Mark M. M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 228459 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1740238856 License No: G144358 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Neuroradiology Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.45 Gender: Female	
Fresno, CA 93711 (559)824-6105	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 101041 6191 N. Thesta St.	
NPI: 1194838292	Physician Language(s):	Neurology	Fresno, CA 93710	
License No: A032537 Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Bhatia, Perminder J. M.D. ²	(559)447-2600 NPI: 1508862566	
Training Completed: Yes	District Hospital	Gender: Male	License No: G084984	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Self Reported Accessibility: License No: G060951 **Cultural Competence** Alternate Name: George, Training Completed: No Limited(P,R) Bertolucci **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Nuclear Medicine Gender: Male 5:00 PM ID Number: 068177 After Hours Phone Number: Bernard, Mark S. M.D.⁴⁶ Hospital(s): Valley Children's 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste (559)486-2000 Gender: Male Hospital, Saint Agnes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 301 ID Number: 099088 Medical Center, Fresno PM Fresno, CA 93720 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste (559)449-5010 Office Staff Language(s): Surgical Hospital 110 Website: www.eyeqvc.com Spanish Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D.45 Fresno, CA 93720 NPI: 1447267505 Physician Language(s): Gender: Female (559)450-6742 License No: G060951 Spanish ID Number: 101041 NPI: 1780635508 **Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): None 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste License No: A066845 Training Completed: Yes Bertolucci, George A. 110 Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: $M.D.^{145}$ Fresno, CA 93720 Training Completed: Yes (559)486-5000 (800)475-3697 Alternate Name: George, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -Bertolucci NPI: 1508862566 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 License No: G084984 Gender: Male Hospital(s): None PM ID Number: 068177 **Cultural Competence** Bernard, Mark S. M.D.⁴⁶ Office Staff Language(s): 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste Training Completed: No Gender: Male Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -401 ID Number: 099088 Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Fresno, CA 93720 6121 N. Thesta St. Ste 207 Spanish (559)449-5010 Hospital(s): None Fresno, CA 93710 Hospital(s): Clovis Website: www.eyeqvc.com **Neurosurgery** (559)449-2640 Community Hospital, NPI: 1447267505 Najafi, Ali M.D.¹⁴⁵ NPI: 1780635508 Community Regional License No: G060951 Gender: Male License No: A066845 Medical Center, Valley Cultural Competence ID Number: 097725 Cultural Competence Children's Hospital, Saint Training Completed: Yes 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste Training Completed: Yes Agnes Medical Center, After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 100 Fresno Heart and Surgical (559)449-5010 (559)449-2644 Fresno, CA 93720 Hospital Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)449-1100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet 5:00 PM NPI: 1124129473 5:00 PM (NP) Office Staff Language(s): License No: A074093 Office Staff Language(s): Bertolucci, George A. Spanish Cultural Competence Spanish M.D. 145 Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes Alternate Name: George, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish Bertolucci Hospital(s): None 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Gender: Male Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Medical Center ID Number: 068177 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Self Reported Accessibility: 7075 N. Sharon Ave. Bidar, Maziar M.D.¹⁴⁵ Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Fresno, CA 93720 Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical **Ophthalmology** (559)486-2000

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Bertolucci, George A.

M.D.145

Hospital

Extender(s): Jacinto,

Matthew D. (FNP)

428 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Website: www.eyeqvc.com

NPI: 1447267505

Gender: Male

ID Number: 110082

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website:	Accessibility:
301	5:30 PM	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	COM	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
(559)486-5000	Farsi, Spanish	NPI: 1982666871	Alternate Name: FOGG,
Website:	Hospital(s): Tenet Health	License No: G074705	STEVEN
www.emcfresno.com	Central Coast Sierra Vista	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
NPI: 1689693657	Reg Med Ctr	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 065857
License No: A086968	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	3830 N. First St.
Cultural Competence	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93726
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	(559)226-3970
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 110082	Spanish	Website:
(559)486-5000	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hospital(s): Clovis	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	401	Community Hospital,	COM
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley	NPI: 1982666871
Spanish	(559)449-5010	Children's Hospital	License No: G074705
Physician Language(s):	Website:	•	Cultural Competence
Farsi, Spanish	www.emcfresno.com	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1689693657	Alternate Name: FOGG,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Community Hospital,	License No: A086968	STEVEN Condon Mole	5:00 PM
Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):
Medical Center, Tenet	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 065857 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Spanish Physician Language (a):
Health Central Coast Sierra	(559)449-5010	401	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Vista Reg Med Ctr, Valley	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Clovis
Children's Hospital, Saint	5:00 PM	(559)486-5000	Community Hospital, Valley
Agnes Medical Center,	Office Staff Language(s):	Website:	Children's Hospital, Saint
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Spanish	WWW.FOGGREMINGTON.	Agnes Medical Center,
Hospital	Physician Language(s):	COM	Fresno Surgical Hospital
Certification(s): CCS	Farsi, Spanish	NPI: 1982666871	Self Reported Accessibility:
Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hospital(s): Tenet Health	License No: G074705	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	. ' ' '	Cultural Competence	Hawkins, Kelley L. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Reg Med Ctr	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Female
ID Number: 110082	Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 245806
1680 E. Herndon Ave.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	(559)449-5010	7075 N. Sharon Ave.
Fresno, CA 93720	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720
(559)432-4200	Alternate Name: FOGG,	5:00 PM	(559)486-2000
Website:	STEVEN	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1790198158
www.emcfresno.com	Gender: Male	Spanish	License No: A143169
NPI: 1689693657	ID Number: 065857	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
License No: A086968	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 1400	Spanish	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93701	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	(866)342-6012	Hospital	5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Гиоль			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	ID Number: 185118	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Clovis
PM Office Staff Language(s):	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301	Community Hospital,	Community Hospital, Community Regional
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	(559)486-5000	Medical Center	
Spanish	NPI: 1588860829	Accessibility:	Strum, Donald H. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): None	License No: A119629	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Alternate Name: Strum, Donald
Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴	Cultural Competence	Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
5	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	ID Number: 016695
Alternate Name: Daniel,	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 247784	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Prescott	(559)486-5000	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	301
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -	301	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 185118	5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)486-5000
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(559)896-9000	Website:
401	Office Staff Language(s):	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	www.emcfresno.com
Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	NPI: 1972737567	NPI: 1578585493
(559)449-5010	Physician Language(s):	License No: A115097	License No: G015231
NPI: 1588860829	Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A119629	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Medical Center, Valley		(559)486-5000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)486-5000	Children's Hospital, Saint	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Agnes Medical Center,	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Spanish	Spanish
PM	Shah, Sanket S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish
Spanish	ID Number: 293216	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis
Physician Language(s):	7015 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	ID Number: 247784	Community Hospital,
Spanish	101	7075 N. Sharon Ave.	Community Regional
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	Medical Center, Valley
Community Hospital,	(559)492-3547	(559)486-2000	Children's Hospital, Saint
Community Regional	NPI: 1396137865	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Agnes Medical Center,
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	License No: A185699	NPI: 1972737567	Fresno Surgical Hospital
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	License No: A115097	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 132995
, , , , ,	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	7075 N. Sharon Ave.
Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴	Hmong, Spanish	PM Office Stoff Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720
_	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	(559)486-2000 NPI: 1154312635
Alternate Name: Daniel, Prescott	Gujarati, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	License No: A089517
Gender: Male	, r	Spanish	LIGORIO NO. AUGUSTI
Geriuer, iviale		Opariion	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 401 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Waldrop, Frank C. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Alternate Name: WALDROP, CAMPBELL Gender: Male ID Number: 101040	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery ZAKHARY, GEORGE M. M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 243047 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2400 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4101 NPI: 1922219237 License No: C148940 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)459-4101 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s): Gujarati Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Amin, Raj M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 266239 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1942689393 License No: A167640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Gujarati Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital Accessibility:	7075 N. Sharon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Orthopedic Surgery	Castonguay, Ronald R. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)486-5000 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	NPI: 1275624090 License No: A081690 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Amin, Raj M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 266239 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1942689393 License No: A167640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male ID Number: 560914 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 210 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-7200 NPI: 1154467074 License No: A055167 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

432 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1326466848	Extender(s): Lazarus,	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
5:00 PM	License No: A138068	Joshua P. (P.A.)	Fresno, CA 93701
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Kollmorgen, Robert C.	(559)608-6546
Spanish	Training Completed: No	D.O. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1427168806
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	License No: A044740
French	5:00 PM	ID Number: 235629	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Training Completed: No
Community Hospital, Saint	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Agnes Medical Center,	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	(866)342-6012	5:00 PM
Fresno Heart and Surgical	Medical Center	NPI: 1760621759	Physician Language(s):
Hospital	Extender(s): Vega, Cristina	License No: 20A11856	Farsi
Self Reported Accessibility:	M. (P.A.), Pinasco, Micah	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None
Limited(P,EB,R,E)	(NP)	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:
Ghaffar, Samia A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hendy, Benjamin A. M.D. ^{4 5}		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Gender: Female	Gender: Male	PM	Wiemann, John M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
ID Number: 236421	ID Number: 270509	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male
7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste	1670 E. Herndon Ave.	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 250069
100	Fresno, CA 93720	Community Regional	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)256-5200	Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93701
(559)449-1100	NPI: 1134515406	Accessibility:	(866)342-6012
NPI: 1093004988	License No: A172043	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1730228768
License No: A122660 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Kollmorgen, Robert C.	License No: A140151 Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	D.O. ⁴	Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 235629	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital, Saint	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.	Hospital(s): None
Arabic, Urdu	Agnes Medical Center,	Fresno, CA 93701	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno Surgical Hospital	(866)342-6012 NPI: 1760621759	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Hospital,	Knedel, Matthew A. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: 20A11856	Otolaryngology
Community Regional	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	ID Number: 235622	Training Completed: Yes	Singh, Jagdev M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male
Medical Center, Fresno	1510 E. Herndon Ave.	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	ID Number: 060982
Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93720	PM	6101 N. Fresno St. Ste 102
Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)450-2663	Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93710
Limited(P,R)	NPI: 1548588239	Community Hospital,	(559)435-5576
Grannis, Kimberly M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: A120052	Community Regional	NPI: 1699887513
Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Medical Center	License No: A036782
ID Number: 255549	Training Completed: No	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cultural Competence
1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes
230	5:00 PM	Naeni, Fariborz H. M.D. ^{4 5}	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93720	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Gender: Male	(559)435-5576
(559)450-2663	Medical Center	ID Number: 012096	•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center. Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) **Pain Management** Grossman, Jonathan D.

M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 149544 1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 230 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)450-2225 NPI: 1225242332 License No: A098906 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital

Gender: Male ID Number: 206553 7111 N. Fresno St. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-5080 NPI: 1609006592 License No: A104289 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Jacques, Thomas J. M.D.4

Fresno

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Bakersfield

Parmar, Ashok M. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710

(833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen

(NP)

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Parmar, Ashok M. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 3751 E. Shields Ave. Fresno, CA 93726 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center

Fresno

Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP)

Pediatric Cardiology

Evans, Teresa E. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 283363 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 370 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1891158259 License No: A152112 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -11:59 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R)

Pediatric Critical Care

Siruguppa, Krishna S. M.D.45

Gender: Male ID Number: 256984 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000 NPI: 1952544595 License No: A154033 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Telugu

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno

Pediatric Gastroenterology

Wang, Hongtao A. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 287466 1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)794-2168 NPI: 1750678017 License No: A168782 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)209-6912

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Cantonese. Mandarin

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pediatric Hematology/Oncology

Lalefar, Nahal R. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 169047 290 N. Wavte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1548585748 License No: A111500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital. Community Regional **Medical Center** Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Lalefar, Nahal R. M.D. ^{4 5}	1303 E. Herndon Ave.	12:30 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00	License No: A069814
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720	PM	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 169047	(559)450-3000	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
2823 Fresno St.	NPI: 1336301415	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93721	License No: 20A14020	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00
(559)459-6000	Cultural Competence	Punjabi, Spanish	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
NPI: 1548585748	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A111500	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Certification(s): CHDP	Spanish
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Caceres, Liliana E. M.D.4	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Medical Center	Gender: Female	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 086543	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Farsi, Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	Kim, Cynthia D.O.4
Hospital(s): None	Davis, Trevor Z. D.O.46	101	Gender: Female
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 290683
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 251947	(559)728-4133	7720 N. Fresno St. Ste 104
Pediatric Pulmonary	1510 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1275642951	Fresno, CA 93720
Tablizo, Mary Anne A.	110	License No: A068464	(559)438-2300
M.D. ⁴⁵	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1114450004
Gender: Female	(559)450-6742	Training Completed: Yes	License No: 20A17077
ID Number: 092714	NPI: 1336301415	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
1290 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 103	License No: 20A14020	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)840-0437	Training Completed: No	Spanish	5:00 PM
NPI: 1295889905	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A076613	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hindi, Spanish
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Pediatrics	Community Hospital,	Hindi
After Hours Phone Number:		Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis
(559)840-0437	Bala, Narinder S. M.D. ⁴	Medical Center, Valley	Community Hospital, Valley
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Children's Hospital, Saint	Children's Hospital, Saint
4:00 PM	ID Number: 033135 3120 Tulare St. Ste 103	Agnes Medical Center	Agnes Medical Center
Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93721	Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish, Tagalog	(559)444-1880	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	NPI: 1942392683	Garcia, Alfredo M. M.D. ²	Kim, Cynthia D.O.4
Hospital, Lucile Salter	License No: A037020	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Packard Children's Hospital	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 086545	ID Number: 290683
at Stanford	Training Completed: Yes	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste	3636 N. First St. Ste 120
Pediatric Radiology	After Hours Phone Number:	101	Fresno, CA 93726
	(559)444-1880	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)224-4365
Davis, Trevor Z. D.O. ^{4 6}	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:30 AM -	(559)728-4133	NPI: 1114450004
Gender: Male	5:00 PM Thu 8:30 AM -	NPI: 1053420745	License No: 20A17077
ID Number: 251947	J.UU FIVI THU O.JU AIVI -		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s): French Malayalam	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s): Puniahi Spanish
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Kim, Cynthia D.O.4 Gender: Female ID Number: 290683 4770 W. Herndon Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93722 (559)256-7990 NPI: 1114450004 License No: 20A17077 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis	French, Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Ongaigui, Kristine C. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 284690 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)228-4200 NPI: 1124589437 License No: A178921 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Patel, Tushar M. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Ranu, Gurdeep S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 048134 5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)251-7505 NPI: 1932122207 License No: A032266 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)251-7505 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CHDP	Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) Sidhu, Divya U. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 223049 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)221-7500 NPI: 1124385547 License No: A170542 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Maniam-Mohan, Mydili R. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 185646 7413 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)435-1500 NPI: 1093903262 License No: C054039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	ID Number: 077918 805 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)485-4000 NPI: 1750490827 License No: A053344 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)485-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) Ranu, Paulinder S. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 262615 5557 E. Kings Canyon Rd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559)251-7505 Email:paulranu@gmail.com NPI: 1811351992 License No: A157613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish	Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Sidhu, Divya U. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 223049 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-7990 NPI: 1124385547 License No: A170542 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R) Sidhu, Jaipal S. M.D. ¹²⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 213584 7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 103	Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Plastic Surgery Lemker, Erich S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 281242 2900 Fresno St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)570-5377 NPI: 1780241646 License No: E005841 Cultural Competence	
Young, Quinton T. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 186320 7085 N. Whitney Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)437-7338 NPI: 1306148879 License No: 20A11507 Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93720 (559)765-4868 NPI: 1689752305 License No: A072117 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)765-4868 Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:30	Gender: Male ID Number: 154066 215 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4101 NPI: 1568622355 License No: A095116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 281242	
Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hospital(s): None Physical Medicine Rehab	PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Singh, Harwinder M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center	6145 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1780241646 License No: E005841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
	ID Number: 102716	Podiatry	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 189653 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1851550404 License No: A122675 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	7125 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-3070 Email:hsinghmdhealth@gma il.com NPI: 1346211620 License No: A072576 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 281242 6153 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820 NPI: 1780241646 License No: E005841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog	(559)325-3070 Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ⁴ ⁵	Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 274313 6145 N. Thesta St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-4820	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Borromeo, Kate A. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Female

Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center

(559)436-4820

NPI: 1356874929

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
License No: E005760	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 277250	Training Completed: No	12:00 PM 12:30 PM - 4:30
Training Completed: No	6145 N. Thesta St.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93710	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	(559)436-4820	Hospital(s): None	Self Reported Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1831661578	Ma, Christina H. DPM ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Spanish	License No: E005785	Gender: Female	Nabili, Panah DPM ^{1 4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	ID Number: 293982	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6153 N. Thesta St.	ID Number: 276095
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93710	255 N. Herwaldt Dr.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)436-4820	Fresno, CA 93701
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Spanish	NPI: 1295382489	(866)342-6012
Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	License No: E005937	NPI: 1912404831
Gender: Male	Spanish	Cultural Competence	License No: E005782
ID Number: 274313	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
6153 N. Thesta St.	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93710	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
(559)436-4820 NPI: 1356874929	Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	Hospital(s): None	
License No: E005760	DPM ^{4 5}	Ma, Christina H. DPM ⁴	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	ID Number: 277250	ID Number: 293982	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6153 N. Thesta St.	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93721	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
Hospital(s): None	(559)436-4820	(559)570-5377	Nelson, Terry B. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Male
Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}	NPI: 1831661578	NPI: 1295382489	ID Number: 232009
Gender: Male	License No: E005785	License No: E005937	6061 N. First St. Ste 103
ID Number: 274313	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93710
2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)436-8262
Fresno, CA 93721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	NPI: 1083015580
(559)570-5377	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	License No: E005347
NPI: 1356874929	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	1 ()	Cultural Competence
License No: E005760	District Hospital, Sierra View	May, Tyler D. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	District Hospital	ID Number: 222171	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	6061 N. First St. Ste 103	4:30 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	DPM ^{4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Gender: Male	(559)436-8262	French, Japanese, Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 277250	NPI: 1720308638	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	License No: E005154	Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93721	Cultural Competence	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Medical Center	(559)570-5377	Training Completed: Yes	Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM ¹
Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	NPI: 1831661578		4 5
DPM ^{4 5}	License No: E005785		Gender: Female

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

438 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
ID Number: 276953	Accessibility:	(559)570-5377	Self Reported Accessibility:
6335 N. Fresno St. Ste 208	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1982090502	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Fresno, CA 93710	Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5}	License No: E005445	Rowe, Laura Poindexter
(559)435-0220	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	DPM ^{4 5}
NPI: 1790190064	ID Number: 252212	Training Completed: No	Gender: Female
License No: DPM05389	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 265111
Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93721	5:00 PM	6153 N. Thesta St.
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)570-5377	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93710
5:00 PM	NPI: 1114281557	Oseni-Olalemi,	(559)436-4820
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	License No: E005223	Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5}	NPI: 1063944049
Medical Center	Cultural Competence	Gender: Female	License No: E005651
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 247210	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	6153 N. Thesta St.	Training Completed: No
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	5:00 PM	Fresno, CA 93710	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Oji, Emmy A. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)436-4820	5:00 PM
	Community Hospital,	NPI: 1982090502	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 252212 6153 N. Thesta St.	Community Regional Medical Center	License No: E005445 Cultural Competence	Community Hospital, Community Regional
Fresno, CA 93710		Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Fresno
(559)436-4820	Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital
NPI: 1114281557	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	· ·
License No: E005223	ID Number: 252212	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Rowe, Laura Poindexter 5
Cultural Competence	6145 N. Thesta St.	Medical Center	
Training Completed: No	Fresno, CA 93710	Oseni-Olalemi,	Gender: Female ID Number: 265111
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)436-4820 NPI: 1114281557	Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5}	6145 N. Thesta St.
5:00 PM	License No: E005223	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93710
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 247210	(559)436-4820
Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5}	Training Completed: No	6145 N. Thesta St.	NPI: 1063944049
Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93710	License No: E005651
ID Number: 252212	5:00 PM	(559)436-4820	Cultural Competence
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1982090502	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93701	Spanish	License No: E005445	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)570-5377	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
NPI: 1114281557	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: E005223	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Oseni-Olalemi,	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 247210	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Pulmonary Disease
Community Regional	2900 Fresno St. Ste 104	Medical Center	Arab, Talal M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93721		Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence	Czaplicki, Christopher D.	(559)325-5800	Community Regional
Training Completed: No	M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1699030577	Medical Center, Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Gender: Male	License No: A145607	Heart and Surgical Hospital
5:00 PM	ID Number: 263480	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	1867 E Fir Ave Ste 104	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Liu, Li M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Fresno, CA 93720	After Hours Phone Number:	Day, Kevin M.D. ^{1 4 6}
Gender: Male	(555)325-5800	(559)325-5800	Gender: Male
ID Number: 099747	NPI: 1699193581	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 244336
7887 N. Cedar Ave.	License No: A166899	5:00 PM	15 E. Audubon Dr.
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720
(877)866-0914	Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	(559)433-8000
NPI: 1619946753	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	NPI: 1699030577
License No: A079806	5:00 PM	Day, Kevin M.D. ^{1 4 6}	License No: A145607
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 244336	Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:	Community Regional	2823 Fresno St.	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)437-1000	Medical Center, Fresno	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)433-8000
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Heart and Surgical Hospital	(559)459-6000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Czaplicki, Christopher D.	NPI: 1699030577	6:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	M.D. ⁴⁶	License No: A145607	Hospital(s): None
Mandarin, Spanish	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Efird, Terril A. M.D.46
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 263480	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male
Radiology	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101	After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 004409
Alkhairy, Tahir M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)459-6000	1303 E. Herndon Ave.
Gender: Male	(559)325-5800	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 171110	NPI: 1699193581	5:00 PM	(559)450-3000
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	License No: A166899	Hospital(s): None	NPI: 1104905975
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Self Reported Accessibility:	License No: G035127
(559)325-5800	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1023026234	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Day, Kevin M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Training Completed: No
License No: A081730	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	ID Number: 244336	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,	6771 N. Palm Ave.	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	Fresno, CA 93704	Self Reported Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)835-0700	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Physician Language(s):	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1699030577	Efird, Terril A. M.D.46
Arabic, Spanish	Accessibility:	License No: A145607	Gender: Male
radio, opariidi	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Cultural Competence	ID November of 004400

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

6:00 PM

Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Day, Kevin M.D.¹⁴⁶

ID Number: 244336

Fresno, CA 93720

1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101

Gender: Male

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

Medical Center, Fresno

Heart and Surgical Hospital

ID Number: 004409

Fresno, CA 93720

NPI: 1104905975

(800)475-3697

1510 E. Herndon Ave.

License No: G035127

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Clovis	Accessibility:	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Agnes Medical Center,
Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	11:59 PM	Fresno Heart and Surgical
Community Regional	Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	Hospital(s): None	Hospital, Fresno Surgical
Medical Center, Fresno	Gender: Male	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital
Heart and Surgical Hospital	ID Number: 296920	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:
Self Reported Accessibility:	15 E. Audubon Dr.	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Fresno, CA 93720	Gender: Male	Salen, Samuel M.D. ^{4 6}
Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)899-3839	ID Number: 131557	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	NPI: 1548435811	15 E. Audubon Dr.	ID Number: 014829
ID Number: 296920	License No: A189918	Fresno, CA 93720	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104
1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 101	Cultural Competence	(559)433-8000	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1174572572	(559)325-5800
(559)325-5835	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A080102	NPI: 1629073804
NPI: 1548435811	11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: G020048
License No: A189918	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Qureshi, Huma S. M.D. ^{4 6}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Gender: Female	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 092247	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	1867 E. Fir Ave. Ste 104	Rogers-Neufeld, Bonna	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Spanish
Community Hospital,	(559)325-5800	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None
Community Regional	NPI: 1568447357	ID Number: 014341	Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}
Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A055406	6107 N. Fresno St. Ste 101	Gender: Male
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93710	ID Number: 285629
Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	(559)435-4433	2823 Fresno St.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1437155496	Fresno, CA 93721
Parashar, Kalind M.D. ^{4 6}	5:00 PM	License No: G046068	(559)459-6000
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1447612981
ID Number: 296920	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	License No: A172154
6771 N. Palm Ave.	Community Regional	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence
Fresno, CA 93704	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)435-4433	Training Completed: No
(559)447-4018	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1548435811	Reiner, David P. M.D. ^{4 6}	5:00 PM	11:59 PM
License No: A189918	Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 131557	Spanish	Community Hospital,
Training Completed: No	2823 Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93721	Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno
5:00 PM	(559)459-6000	Hospital(s): Childrens	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1174572572	Hospital of Los Angeles,	Self Reported Accessibility:
Community Hospital,	License No: A080102	Clovis Community Hospital,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Shafa, Justin S. M.D. ^{4 6}
Medical Center, Fresno	Training Completed: No	Medical Center, Valley	Gender: Male
Heart and Surgical Hospital		Children's Hospital Saint	ID N 005000

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Children's Hospital, Saint

Heart and Surgical Hospital

ID Number: 285629

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Dhah, Kulraj S. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 257181 1780 E. Bullard Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1528445012 License No: 20A15507 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Dhah, Kulraj S. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 257181 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701	Surgical Critical Care Lilienstein, Jordan T. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 253101 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-3770 NPI: 1588997704 License No: A124428 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lilienstein, Jordan T. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 253101 290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200 Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012 NPI: 1588997704 License No: A124428 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None	License No: C039935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ambati, Narayana S. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 500302 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 Website: www.urologyassociates.net NPI: 1174528178 License No: C041681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Gender: Male ID Number: 034746 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 NPI: 1356346365 License No: A039586 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Grewall, Jatinder Paul M.D. 145 Gender: Male ID Number: 141146 7014 N. Whitney Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 Website:
(866)342-6012 NPI: 1528445012 License No: 20A15507 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Urology Altebarmakian, Varoujan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 271541 255 N. Herwaldt Dr. Fresno, CA 93701 (866)342-6012	Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Randhawa, Harmanjit (P.A.) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	www.urologyassociates.net NPI: 1821292152 License No: A099543 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)321-2800 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Behniwal, Kuldip J. M.D.^{4 5}

(866)342-6012

NPI: 1508944497

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	Leung, Yuk-Yuen M. M.D. ¹	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Hmong, Portuguese,	45	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno
Spanish	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 127289	Prentice, Anne M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hmong (Blue/Green)	7014 N. Whitney Ave.	Gender: Female	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Clovis	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 086752	ID Number: 016509
Community Hospital,	(559)321-2800	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101
Community Regional	NPI: 1083612949	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	License No: A092169	(866)342-6012	(559)431-6226
Medical Center, Fresno	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1902877236	NPI: 1962512319
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A060257	License No: G033214
Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)321-2800	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
Julian Jr, Sydney R. M.D. ¹	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
2 5	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	(559)431-6226
Gender: Female	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 064879	Hmong, Portuguese,	Spanish	5:00 PM
7014 N. Whitney Ave.	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
Fresno, CA 93720	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Spanish
(559)321-2800	Cantonese, Mandarin	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1760487375	Hospital(s): Clovis	Medical Center, Fresno	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: C033145	Community Hospital,	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Community Regional	Accessibility:	ID Number: 016509
Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	6215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103
After Hours Phone Number:	Children's Hospital, Saint	Prentice, Anne M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno, CA 93710
(559)321-2800	Agnes Medical Center,	Gender: Female	(559)431-6226
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno Heart and Surgical	ID Number: 086752	NPI: 1962512319
5:00 PM	Hospital	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	License No: G033214
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence
Hmong, Portuguese,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)431-6226	Training Completed: Yes
Spanish	Vascular Surgery	NPI: 1902877236	After Hours Phone Number:
Physician Language(s):	O'Banion, Leigh Ann D.	License No: A060257	(559)431-6226
Spanish	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Female	Training Completed: Yes	5:30 PM
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 245961	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):
Community Regional	1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	(559)431-6226	Spanish
Medical Center, Valley	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis
Children's Hospital, Saint	(559)431-6226	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,
Agnes Medical Center,	NPI: 1194023259	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Fresno Heart and Surgical	License No: A118964	Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno
Hospital	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Clovis	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Community Hospital,	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}
Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E)	5 1	Community Regional	Otorii, ranaan on mib.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

446 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Community Regional

Gender: Male

Fresno
ID Number: 016509
290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2200
Fresno, CA 93701
(866)342-6012
NPI: 1962512319
License No: G033214
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Medical Center, Fresno
Heart and Surgical Hospital
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
OFOLIOIA LIEAL TILIBA INI

SEQUOIA HEALTH IPA INC

Podiatry

Patino, Alfred A. DPM^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 051432 6335 N. Fresno St. Ste 208 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)435-0220 NPI: 1710042965 License No: E003969 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Emanuel Medical Center, Mercy **Medical Center Merced**

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Fresno UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

Allergy/Immunology

Bashir, Muhammad H. M.D.^{4 5}

Alternate Name: Bashir, Muhammad Gender: Male ID Number: 185628 7472 N. Fresno St. Ste 206 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500

NPI: 1053613711 License No: A115993 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Tue 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM Wed 10:00 AM -7:00 PM Thu - Fri 9:00 AM -6:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None

Baz, Malik M. M.D.^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N

Gender: Male
ID Number: 501005
7471 N. Fresno St.
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)436-4500
NPI: 1114923307
License No: A035393
Cultural Competence

License No: A035393
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None Fresno

Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ License No: A104136 Gender: Male Cultural Competence

ID Number: 138962 7473 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500 NPI: 1215025275 License No: A084500

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Long, Sydney B. M.D.^{1 4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 223877 7471 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-4500 NPI: 1881924918 License No: A143874 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 9:30 AM - 6:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 9:00

AM - 6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Cantonese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 7476 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 **Fresno**

(559)436-4500 NPI: 1891961835 License No: A104136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Wed 9:00 AM -6:00 PM Thu 10:00 AM -7:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Sabry, Angela W. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female
ID Number: 205339
7477 N. Fresno St.
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)436-4500
NPI: 1811297427
License No: A117534
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Wed 9:00 AM 6:00 PM Thu 10:00 AM 7:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 7:00
PM

Physician Language(s): Arabic, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Sidhu, Rabinder S. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 015791 7151 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)325-7775 NPI: 1013095991 License No: A042338 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)791-7050

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): None	Woodbury, Brandon B.	(559)418-5000	Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	NPI: 1831148501	Taheri, Daniel P. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	License No: A086393	Alternate Name: TAHERI,
Rasmussen, Henning	ID Number: 186424	Cultural Competence	DANIEL
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 240	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93701	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 057182
ID Number: 068278	(559)320-0545	5:00 PM	6181 N. Thesta St.
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 240	NPI: 1447424023	Hospital(s): Community	Fresno, CA 93710
Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A111928	Regional Medical Center	(559)825-0300
(559)320-0545	Cultural Competence	Awadalla, Farah C. M.D. ¹⁴	NPI: 1992774681
NPI: 1487649943	Training Completed: No	5	License No: G080445
License No: G051673	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Alternate Name:	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): California	AWADALLA, FARAH	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hospital Medical Center,	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	ID Number: 196134	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Medical Center, Fresno	6181 N. Thesta St.	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s): Danish, Spanish	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Fresno, CA 93710	Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	(559)825-0300 NPI: 1669608790	' ' '
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	License No: A125067	Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O. ^{4 5}
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Colon & Rectal Surgery	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Sandhu, Lakhjit S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}		Training Completed: No	ID Number: 220340 6181 N. Thesta St. Ste 104
Gender: Female	Wade, John S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93710
ID Number: 071954	ID Number: 089753	5:00 PM	(559)418-5000
7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 103	6067 N. Fresno St.	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1790895415
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93710	Greek	License No: C055280
(559)438-1111	(559)436-0606	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1508872425	NPI: 1346297330	Dehesa, Luis A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Training Completed: Yes
License No: A045484	License No: G044659	Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 227267	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 410	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	Hanford, Adventist Health -
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	(559)266-4100	Selma
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	NPI: 1629412259	Accessibility:
Hindi, Punjabi	Medical Center	License No: A142134	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hospital(s): Clovis	Dermatology	Cultural Competence	Endocrinology
Community Hospital,	Abaza, Sam M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Training Completed: Yes	Babu, Varsha M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Alternate Name: ABAZA,	After Hours Phone Number:	Gender: Female
Medical Center, Fresno	SAM	(559)266-4100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 247735
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Gender: Male	5:00 PM	7085 N Chestnut Ave Ste
Accessibility:	ID Number: 129039	Physician Language(s):	101
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	6181 N. Thesta St.	Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720
(· ,,·-,· ·, -)	Fresno, CA 93710		(559)323-9236

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
NPI: 1972755452 License No: A114038 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Physician Language(s): Malayalam Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Mishra, Shreela M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 247769 7085 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-9236 NPI: 1013276104 License No: A157105 Cultural Competence	Sidhu, Sukhampal S. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 263563 1303 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1871851782 License No: A167224 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-1090 NPI: 1700958543 License No: A051381 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Mittal, Ram L. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 032299 7215 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-0309 NPI: 1306893516 License No: A048570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Harris, Edna M. (NP), Riar, Jaspreet (P.A.), Tiwana, Gursimranjit (FNP), Caminata, Timothy S. (FNP) Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,E) Rangel-Garcia, Maricela J. M.D.4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 254792
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gastroenterology	(559)449-0309 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280 Fresno, CA 93701
5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Perez Lopez, Arianna M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 288977 7085 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-9236 NPI: 1477992311 License No: A182655 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	Chintanaboina, Jayakrishna K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 271603 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)256-5136 NPI: 1144478454 License No: C156640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Telugu Hospital(s): None Colarian, Jacob H. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 291828 2335 E. Kashian Lane Ste 280	5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Mittal, Vivek M.D. ^{14 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 200435 7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4013 NPI: 1396888277 License No: A125783 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)900-4013 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(559)224-5864 NPI: 1548622731 License No: A151646 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Win, Min S. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192576 6700 N. First St. Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1316079619 License No: A092873 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 265825	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1497780985
Spanish, Tagalog	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Training Completed: No	License No: G013591
Physician Language(s):	Fresno, CA 93720	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Spanish	(559)434-4540	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1144666322	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Community Hospital,	License No: 20A18219	Spanish	(559)320-1090
Community Regional	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	5:00 PM
Medical Center	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)	(559)320-4300	Community Hospital,	Spanish
General Surgery	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis
Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D. ¹⁴	5:00 PM	Medical Center, Valley	Community Hospital,
5	Hospital(s): None	Children's Hospital, Saint	Community Regional
Gender: Female	Hematology/Oncology	Agnes Medical Center,	Medical Center, Fresno
ID Number: 206309	Pascuzzo, Joseph M. D.O. ¹	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Heart and Surgical Hospital
2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 220	4 5	Hospital	Internal Medicine
Fresno, CA 93701	Gender: Male	Extender(s): Ruskell, Lauren M. (FNP), Joseph, Sharon E.	Dhayalan, Dhayanithi M.D.4
(209)622-1609	ID Number: 127130	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	5
NPI: 1417118159	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	(NP), Kaur, Navneet (NP)	Gender: Male
License No: A102787	Fresno, CA 93720	Accessibility:	Gender: Male ID Number: 291134 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Cultural Competence	(559)326-1222	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1538244314	Roytman, Marina M. M.D. ^{4 5}	201
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	License No: 20A08935	Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 240310	(559)228-6600
Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 260	NPI: 1124513312
Hinton, J. Phillip A. M.D. ¹⁴	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93701	License No: A173487
5	5:00 PM	(559)256-5136	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1770521452	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 007330	Spanish	License No: C148700	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Fresno, CA 93720	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)431-6226	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
NPI: 1699712349	Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
License No: A023731	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Hmong (Blue/Green)
Cultural Competence	Rao, Ravi D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Russian	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Training Completed: No	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Tulare
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 148291	Infectious Disease	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	Libke, Robert D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	100	Gender: Male	Kelton, Alan G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Spanish	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 010067	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	(559)326-1222	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	ID Number: 103257
Ho, Tran B. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	NPI: 1417927054	Fresno, CA 93701	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280
Gender: Female	License No: C053169	(559)256-9690	Fresno, CA 93701

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno (559)320-1090 NPI: 1508851056 License No: A076211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Policepatil, Seema M. M.D. 145 Gender: Female ID Number: 271514 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-1090 NPI: 1336379577 License No: C156773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Varma, Anshu M.D. 145 Gender: Female ID Number: 248887 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-1090 NPI: 1275645558 License No: C158604 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93701 (559)320-0555 NPI: 1851850903 License No: A177786 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Maternal & Fetal Medicine Helm, Douglas A. M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 035362 2273 E. Beechwood Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)268-8307 NPI: 1649270653 License No: G050409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)268-8307 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nephrology Atwal, Sukhvir S. M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 160824 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1669685251	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, German, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Extender(s): Pangilinan, Lanigail (NP) Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Cao, Yangming M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 101366 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1558339630 License No: A081989 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Chapagain, Bikash M.D.14 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 283803 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1811319197 License No: A177318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dhindsa, Harpreet S. M.D.1 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 078519 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1801864020 License No: A064349 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Yoon, Jennifer S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 285133 2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 280	License No: A096047 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	NPI: 1902163413	Hours: Mon - Tue 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Medical Center	License No: A151831	6:00 PM Wed - Thu 8:30 AM	(559)228-6600
Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	- 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 4:00	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Training Completed: Yes	PM	5:00 PM
Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5}	After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	(559)228-6600	Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
ID Number: 141883	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	5:00 PM	Gerardine, Supriya S.	Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish
201	Office Staff Language(s):	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis
Fresno, CA 93720	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Gender: Female	Community Hospital,
(559)228-6600	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 281418	Community Regional
NPI: 1487672192	French, Spanish	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
License No: A100412	Hospital(s): None	201	Medical Center, Fresno
Cultural Competence	Certification(s): CCS	Fresno, CA 93720	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Training Completed: No	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)228-6600	Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number:		NPI: 1205217494	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)228-6600	Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: A176112	Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	ID Number: 530827 11102 N. Via Hermosa Way	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: 282921 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Fresno, CA 93730	(559)228-6600	201
Physician Language(s):	(661)558-9999	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Fresno, CA 93720
Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	NPI: 1467420679	5:00 PM	(559)228-6600
Norwegian, Punjabi,	License No: A044916	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1053838987
Spanish, Urdu	Cultural Competence	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	License No: A170300
Hospital(s): Clovis	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Tamil	Training Completed: No
Community Regional	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	5:00 PM
Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Community	Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Extender(s): Tran, Denise	Regional Medical Center	4 5	Physician Language(s):
(NP)	Garbutt, Glenn D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Hmong (Blue/Green)
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	ID Number: 142552	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 061012	568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Hanford, Community
Dorsainvil, Dominique	1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	201	Regional Medical Center,
M.D. ^{4 5}	102	Fresno, CA 93720	Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District
Gender: Female	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)228-6600	Hospital, Adventist Health -
ID Number: 239947	(559)448-8481	NPI: 1184771974	Selma, Adventist Health
568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	NPI: 1063513737	License No: A099715	Tulare
201 From CA 02720	License No: G013844	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)228-6600	Training Completed: Yes		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Levy, Steven B. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 010013 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1487623427 License No: G029011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Martinez, Gregory S. M.D. ¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 169895 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1982863098 License No: A103241	Fresno Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 013757 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1679539837 License No: A030106 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Sanchez Rivera, Neysha J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Fresno NPI: 1629481569 License No: A148887 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Yee, Khin S. M.D. ^{14 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 199896 6700 N. First St. Ste 119 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)540-7171 NPI: 1720377070 License No: A119019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Burmese, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Neurology	NPI: 1912965773 License No: C184935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Farban, Eric S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139659 7257 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)227-7463 NPI: 1912965773 License No: C184935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Sarwar, Nighat M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 131550 7407 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1982863098 License No: A103241	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Sanchez Rivera, Neysha J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Delta District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Neurology	Gender: Female ID Number: 131550 7407 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Gender: Female ID Number: 256330 568 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)228-6600	Farban, Eric S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139659 2823 Fresno St. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)459-6000	(559)431-4007 NPI: 1003809989 License No: A071634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Mebratu,
5:00 PM	Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Accessibility:	Berhane (NP), Tellez, Laura
Physician Language(s): Urdu Hospital(s): None	Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(NP) Accessibility:
Neurosurgery	Hospital	Oncology	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Brant, Adam J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Extender(s): Jacinto,	Anderson, Casandra M.D. ⁴	Dave, Giatri V. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Gender: Male	Matthew D. (FNP)	Gender: Female	Gender: Female
ID Number: 096250	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 265777	ID Number: 131248
7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste	Limited(P,R)	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	7887 N. Cedar Ave.
100	Nuclear Medicine	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
Fresno, CA 93720	Kunchakarra, Siri M.D. ¹⁴⁶	(559)326-1222	(877)866-1914 NPI: 1316901663
(559)449-1100	Gender: Female	NPI: 1083773170	License No: A069760
NPI: 1811998248	ID Number: 259564	License No: A095564	Cultural Competence
License No: A060203 Cultural Competence	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 240 Fresno, CA 93701	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: Yes	(559)320-0545	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1114212370	5:00 PM	(559)437-1000
(559)449-1100	License No: A162615	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Spanish	5:30 PM
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta
Spanish	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	District Hospital, Saint Agnes
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Telugu	Accessibility:	Medical Center
Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Jawien, William J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D. ¹	Gender: Male
Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 090533
Surgical Hospital	Rathod, Ankit D. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	ID Number: 167758	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720
Limited(P,R)	ID Number: 212529	Fresno, CA 93720	(559)326-1222
Najafi, Ali M.D. ¹⁴⁵	2335 E. Kashian Ln. Ste 240	(559)326-1222	NPI: 1417904020 License No: G074904
Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1700047180	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 097725	(559)320-0545	License No: 20A11638	Training Completed: No
7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100	NPI: 1073751962 License No: A114382	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Fresno, CA 93720	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
(559)449-1100	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1124129473	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
License No: A074093	(559)320-0545	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Saint
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Agnes Medical Center
5:00 PM	Gujarati, Hindi		Agrico Modical Genter

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Орес		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 065857	ID Number: 148953
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Parveez, Rabia M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	301	301
Gender: Female	Community Hospital,	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
ID Number: 079950	Community Regional	(559)449-5010	(559)486-5000
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Medical Center, Valley	NPI: 1982666871	NPI: 1417077983
Fresno, CA 93720	Children's Hospital, Saint	License No: G074705	License No: A103681
(559)326-1222	Agnes Medical Center,	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1922055680	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
License No: A070241	Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
Cultural Competence	Extender(s): Sidhu, Parmeet	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	(559)486-5000
Training Completed: No	(NP)	PM Office Stoff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Bidar, Maziar M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	
5:00 PM	Alternate Name: Bidar, Mizar	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	ID Number: 110082	Hospital(s): Community	Farsi, French, Spanish
Physician Language(s):	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Regional Medical Center,	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
Spanish	201 France CA 02720	Valley Children's Hospital,	Hospital
Hospital(s): None	Fresno, CA 93720	Saint Agnes Medical Center,	•
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)449-5010 NPI: 1689693657	Fresno Surgical Hospital	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
	License No: A086968	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ⁴⁵	ID Number: 148953
Ophthalmology	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Bertolucci, George A.	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 148953	401
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1122 S St.	Fresno, CA 93720
Alternate Name: George,	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00	Fresno, CA 93721	(559)449-5010
Bertolucci	PM	(800)492-4227	NPI: 1417077983
Gender: Male	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1417077983	License No: A103681
ID Number: 068177 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Spanish	License No: A103681	Cultural Competence
301	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93720	Farsi, Spanish	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)449-5010	Hospital(s): Community	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
NPI: 1447267505	Regional Medical Center,	(559)486-5000	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: G060951	Valley Children's Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Saint Agnes Medical Center,	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Fresno Heart and Surgical	Office Staff Language(s):	Farsi, French, Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
(559)486-5000	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Farsi, French, Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00	Fogg, Steven G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ^{4 5}
PM	Alternate Name: FOGG,	Hospital	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	STEVEN	Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. ^{4 5}	
Spanish	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	290 N. Wayte Ln.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno, CA 93701	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Alternate Name: Mendoza,
(866)342-6012	201	ID Number: 011356	Richard
NPI: 1417077983	Fresno, CA 93720	290 N. Wayte Ln.	Gender: Male
License No: A103681	(559)449-5050	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 011356
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1063864452	(866)342-6012	1122 S. St.
Training Completed: No	License No: OPT33470	NPI: 1992724991	Fresno, CA 93721
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	License No: G045563	(800)492-4227
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1992724991
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	License No: G045563
Spanish	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Farsi, French, Spanish	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	5:00 PM
Hospital	Cantonese	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Community	Spanish	Spanish
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Regional Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Hiyama, Sharon S. O.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Spanish
Alternate Name: Hiyama,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Sharon	Mehta, Neesurg S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	Medical Center
Gender: Female	Gender: Male	5	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 143225	ID Number: 263735	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	Richard	Remington, Rodney C.
201	401	Gender: Male	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 011356	Gender: Male
(559)449-5050	(559)449-5010	1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste	ID Number: 097348
NPI: 1154388692	NPI: 1740643097	301	1360 E. Herndon Ave.
License No: OPT12808	License No: A169064	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93720
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(559)486-5000	(559)449-5010
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1992724991	NPI: 1831151612
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G045563	License No: A077177
(559)449-5050	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00
Spanish	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Punjabi, Spanish	Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Spanish	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes
Self Reported Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical	Medical Center
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	Hospital	Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D. ¹
Lu, Lisa L. O.D. ^{4 5}	5	Mendoza, Richard N. M.D. ⁴	4 5
Gender: Female	Alternate Name: Mendoza,	5	Gender: Male
ID Number: 264838	Richard		ID Number: 173839

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
7015 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5050 NPI: 1801897194 License No: A095697 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Spanish	Fresno Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Fresno License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Orthopedic Surgery Baysal, Deniz M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 141145 7255 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)412-2828 NPI: 1992772610
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Shah, Sanket S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293216 7015 N. Chestnut Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)492-3547 NPI: 1396137865	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 193586 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Wiens, Aaron M. O.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 136160 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1598879553 License No: OPT13232 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	License No: A100582 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Ghaffar, Samia A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 236421 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100 NPI: 1093004988 License No: A122660
License No: A185699 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Spanish Physician Language(s): Gujarati, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Physician Language(s): Punjabi Hospital(s): None Thinda, Sumeer M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 193586 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1568784098	Oral/Maxillofacial Surgery Zaidi, Ahmed B. DMD ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 291989 215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-4101 NPI: 1811327935 License No: DD02428 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Arabic, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Pain Management	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 076106
Abdollahi-Fard, Alireza M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	5:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center	1700 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8531
Gender: Male ID Number: 203190 7130 N. Sharon Ave. Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-1100	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Self Reported Accessibility:	Cuevas, Lisa M. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 174102 7206 N Millburn Ave Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93722	NPI: 1184757130 License No: PT18761 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:
NPI: 1205161932	Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	(559)271-3100	(559)438-8531 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
License No: A110374 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Physical Medicine Rehab Montero, Winston F. M.D. ¹	NPI: 1033360219 License No: PT34845 Cultural Competence	7:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)449-1100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R)	Gender: Male ID Number: 189653 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1851550404 License No: A122675 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)271-3100 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Gambero, Michael D. P.T. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 245058 7206 N Millburn Ave Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93722	Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Armenian Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Oliveira, Chadwick E. P.T. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 245097 1700 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-8531 NPI: 1033667753 License No: PT92033
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	(559)271-3100 NPI: 1902148034	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Physical Therapy	License No: PT39942	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
ID Number: 129498 5771 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (833)478-1818 NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM	Brundage, Susan R. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 153950 7405 N. Cedar Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)261-4100 NPI: 1821141961 License No: PT28782 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None McGuire, Leif E. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	7:00 PM Sat 7:00 AM - 2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Armenian Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Proen, Nicholas C. P.T. ^{4 5}	Witrado, Rolando P.T. ^{4 5}	7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	NPI: 1568705325
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93720	License No: A134330
ID Number: 245098	ID Number: 242155	(559)326-1225	Cultural Competence
1700 E. Bullard Ave. Ste 102	7206 N Millburn Ave Ste 102	NPI: 1730443540	Training Completed: No
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93722	License No: A162671	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)438-8531	(559)271-3100	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
NPI: 1205291705	NPI: 1275734550	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
License No: PT43401	License No: PT32411	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish, Vietnamese
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Clovis
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Community Hospital,
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Community Regional
7:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center, Fresno
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Self Reported Accessibility:
Armenian, Punjabi, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	Podiatry
Armenian	Hospital(s): Community	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hospital(s): Community	Regional Medical Center	Tran, Eliza-jasmine B.	Nagata, Fred H. DPM ^{4 5}
Regional Medical Center	Plastic Surgery	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Gender: Male
Self Reported Accessibility:		Gender: Female	ID Number: 541011
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Lemker, Erich S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 267946	1191 E. Herndon Ave. Ste
Schalk, Christopher P.	Gender: Male	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490	101 France CA 02720
P.T. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 154066	Fresno, CA 93701	Fresno, CA 93720
Gender: Male	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490	(559)459-6114	(559)435-3039
ID Number: 174103	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1457527012	NPI: 1861459216
7206 N Millburn Ave Ste 102	(559)459-6114	License No: A093755	License No: E002516
Fresno, CA 93722	NPI: 1568622355	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(559)271-3100	License No: A095116	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1891891453	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: PT26853	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	(559)435-3039
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon 2:00 PM - 5:00
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Community Hospital,	PM Wed, Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional	
(559)271-3100	Spanish	Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Clovis	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Spanish
7:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00	Community Hospital,	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical
PM	Community Regional	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	Hospital
Office Staff Language(s):	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Tran, Phu C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:
Spanish	Medical Center	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	Self Reported Accessibility:	ID Number: 275231	Pulmonary Disease
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	215 N. Fresno St. Ste 490	Almasri, Eyad M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): Community	Mafi, Parham M.D. ^{1 4 5}		Gender: Male
Pogional Modical Contor	Gender: Male	Fresno, CA 93701	ID Number: 160761

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 274264

Regional Medical Center

460 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)459-6114

ID Number: 160761

6733 N. Willow Ave. Ste 107

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	. <u> </u>		
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Mittal, Manisha M.D. ¹⁴⁵
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Desert Regional	ID Number: 200433
Spanish	Medical Center	Medical Center, Community	7045 N. Maple Ave. Ste 101
Hospital(s): Community	Self Reported Accessibility:	Regional Medical Center	Fresno, CA 93720
Regional Medical Center	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Self Reported Accessibility:	(559)900-4013
Radiation Oncology	Liu, Li M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	NPI: 1154627776
Batth, Sukhjeet S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male	Rheumatology	License No: A126113
Gender: Male	ID Number: 099747	Hasan, Abida F. D.O. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 240500	7887 N. Cedar Ave.	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No
7130 N. Millbrook Ave.	Fresno, CA 93720	ID Number: 292640	After Hours Phone Number:
Fresno, CA 93720	(877)866-0914	2335 E. Kashian Lane Ste	(559)900-4013
(559)326-1222	NPI: 1619946753	280	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1821320011	License No: A079806	Fresno, CA 93701	5:00 PM
License No: A126928	Cultural Competence	(559)320-1090	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1346747086	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: 20A20789	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)437-1000	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(EB,IB,E)
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	, , ,
Physician Language(s):	Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital(s): Community	Scott, Frank E. D.O. ¹⁴⁵
Punjabi, Spanish	Hospital(s): Emanuel	Regional Medical Center	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Saint Agnes	Medical Center, Kaweah	Hasan, Abida F. D.O. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 067479
Medical Center	Delta District Hospital, Saint	Gender: Female	5339 N. Fresno St.
Accessibility:	Agnes Medical Center	ID Number: 292640	Fresno, CA 93710
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Monson, Jedidiah M. M.D. ¹	290 N. Wayte Ln. Ste 2300	(559)732-9900
Chang-Halpenny, Christine	45	Fresno, CA 93701	NPI: 1295877207 License No: 20A07253
N. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male	(866)342-6012	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	ID Number: 075916	NPI: 1346747086	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 225723	7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	License No: 20A20789	Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM -
7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste	112	Cultural Competence	6:00 PM Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00
112	Fresno, CA 93720	Training Completed: No	PM
Fresno, CA 93720	(559)326-1222	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community
(559)326-1222	NPI: 1669455390	5:00 PM	Regional Medical Center
NPI: 1760776744	License No: G083275	Office Staff Language(s):	•
License No: A123275	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Watrous, Daniel A. M.D. ¹⁴
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Physician Language(s):	
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community	ID Number: 035639
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Regional Medical Center	5339 N. Fresno St. Ste 103
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)409-2650

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

462 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

(559)409-2650

Fresno
NPI: 1841246568
License No: G055060
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number
(559)500-3000
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): Community
Regional Medical Center
Extender(s): Shipp-Rowell,
Cynthia D. (FNP), Hooper,
Kristin D. (FNP), Scott,
Pamela L. (FNP), Giullian,
Brandon S. (P.A.)
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Sports Medicine

Sports Medicine

Carpio-Bracho, Gabriel A. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 233778 3636 N. First St. Ste 160 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)944-9298 NPI: 1700226669 License No: A141844 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Fresno

Thoracic Surgery

Pamula, Ramesh B. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: 188981 1243 E. Spruce Ave. Ste 104

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)900-4395 NPI: 1356382295 License No: C055426

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Telugu

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Urology

Gender: Male

Chi, Andrew A. M.D.¹⁴⁵

ID Number: 276856 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1952517054 License No: A102696 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Mandarin

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Fresno

Flemming, David R. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 033094 6113 N. Fresno St. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)438-2777 NPI: 1760575468 License No: G073785 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Thu, Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Minor, Thomas X. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 136272 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1356411649 License No: A078051 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center

Fresno

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Prescott, Daniel C. M.D.¹⁴

Alternate Name: Daniel,

Prescott Gender: Male ID Number: 185118 1360 E. Herndon Ave. Ste

401

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-5010 NPI: 1588860829 License No: A119629 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)486-5000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D.¹

4 5

Gender: Male ID Number: 146944 7130 N. Millbrook Ave. Ste

112

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1467426478 License No: A074920 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:	NPI: 1215047659 License No: G079576 Cultural Competence	Prentice, Anne M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female	ID Number: 265728 302 Fresno St. Ste 101
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vascular Surgery	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish	ID Number: 086752 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226 NPI: 1902877236 License No: A060257	Fresno, CA 93706 (559)457-5700 NPI: 1023472743 License No: A168338 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Cho, Yan M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 285406 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)320-0555 NPI: 1306112545 License No: A130123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Lee, James H. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 076541 1177 E. Warner Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)702-1390 NPI: 1083655534 License No: G084634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None UNIVERSAL HEALTHCARE IPA, INC.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Magana-Camacho, Yolanda (P.A.), Tran, Duyen K. (P.A.), Dosanjh, Karanpreet (FNP)
5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 194367 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226 NPI: 1558522094 License No: A102660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)431-6226 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Fong, Leo L. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 088788	Hraining Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Korean, Spanish Hospital(s): None O'Banion, Leigh Ann D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 245961 1247 E. Alluvial Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-6226 NPI: 1194023259 License No: A118964 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 192291 2505 Merced St. Fresno, CA 93721 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Internal Medicine	Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MILBURN Internal Medicine Torres, Alejandro I. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001175 6810 N. Milburn Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1720572704 License No: A173512 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 9:00 PM Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)431-6226

464 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MINNEWAWA Ophthalmology Shah, Sanket S. M.D. 4.5

Shah, Sanket S. M.D.^{4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC49000952
645 S. Minnewawa Ave.
Fresno, CA 93727
(559)646-6618
NPI: 1396137865
License No: A185699
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM 5:30 PM
Physician Language(s):

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - TUOLUMNE

Ophthalmology

Gujarati, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Maxwell, William A. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male
ID Number: MC49000613
2630 Tuolumne St.
Fresno, CA 93721
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1205898681
License No: G035175
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM 5:30 PM
Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical

Hospital Poulsen, Eric J. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000613 2630 Tuolumne St. Fresno, CA 93721 (800)492-4227

Fresno

NPI: 1003819301 License No: A071284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): None

Pediatrics

Tuli, Jagdeep S. M.D.⁴
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC49000613
2630 Tuolumne St.
Fresno, CA 93721
(800)492-4227
NPI: 1962929190
License No: A170072
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Hospital(s): None

VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-CENTRAL FRESNO COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER-CalViva

Chiropractor

Casteel, James D. D.C.45 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660 NPI: 1477809820 License No: DC32335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Fresno

Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Florek, Derek J. DPM^{4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: MC49000107
4711 W. Ashlan Ave.
Fresno, CA 93722
(559)203-6660
NPI: 1750678652
License No: E005112
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00
PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00
AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -

12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Arabic, Bengali, Hindi,
Punjabi, Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): None

Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

May, Tyler D. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000107 4711 W. Ashlan Ave. Fresno, CA 93722 (559)203-6660 NPI: 1720308638 License No: E005154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00

AM - 5:00 PM

Fresno

Office Staff Language(s):
Arabic, Bengali, Hindi,
Punjabi, Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Arabic
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hanford

ADVENTIST HEALTH -HANFORD

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Gavini, Frank V. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1619928835 License No: A044523 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-7014 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Telugu Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Certified Nurse Midwife

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Saulsbury, Bridget CNM^{4 5} Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1922600014

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

		, and t	
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
License No: NMW36155	License No: A091333	(559)589-9460	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Email:VILLARVG@AH.ORG	ID Number: MC00000021
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1710087846	1025 N. Douty St.
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A091193	Hanford, CA 93230
8:00 PM	(559)537-0170	Cultural Competence	(559)537-0170
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1942682117
Spanish	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A144748
Physician Language(s):	PM	(559)537-0170	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Spanish	8:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Dermatology	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
	Hanford, Adventist Health	Russian, Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O. ⁴⁵	Reedley	Hospital(s): None	Spanish
Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Extender(s): Alper, Mikhail	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
ID Number: MC00000021	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(P.A.), Dhaliwal, Simerjit S.	Tulare
1025 N. Douty St.	Gastroenterology	(P.A.), Torres, Maribel (NP)	Accessibility:
Hanford, CA 93230		Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)537-0252	Pestana, Damian R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Qadar, Hemn H. M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1790895415	Gender: Male	General Surgery	Gender: Male
License No: C055280	ID Number: MC00000021		ID Number: MC00000021
Cultural Competence	1025 N. Douty St.	Cook, Douglas W. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	1025 N. Douty St.
Training Completed: Yes	Hanford, CA 93230	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)537-0252	ID Number: MC00000021	(559)537-0252
(559)537-0192	NPI: 1487603254	1025 N. Douty St.	NPI: 1952797490
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G027221	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: A151363
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	(559)537-0170	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1417006560	Training Completed: No
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A098414	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Spanish Dhysisian Language(a):		Spanish
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	(559)537-0252	Physician Language(s):
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Endocrinology	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Sahasranam, Prem M.D. ^{1 4}	Hanford Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hanford
	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Reznik, Boris M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: MC00000021	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Scherer, Thomas R. D.O. ^{4 5}
1025 N. Douty St.	ID Number: MC00000021	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Hanford, CA 93230	1025 N. Douty St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: MC00000021
(559)537-0170	1020 14. Doddy Ot.	Ot - Kalan M D 4	1025 N. Douty St

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford, CA 93230

NPI: 1720270820

466 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Ota, Kyleq M.D.4

1025 N. Douty St.

	Spe
Hanford	Hanford
Hanford, CA 93230	(559)537-0170
(559)537-0170	NPI: 1063530087
NPI: 1679539365	License No: A099212
License No: 20A11656	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
After Hours Phone Number:	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00
(559)537-0252	PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
8:00 PM	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
German, Spanish	Hanford, Adventist Health -
Hospital(s): None	Selma
Accessibility:	Extender(s): Gruzensky,
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Denise M. (FNP)
Internal Medicine	Accessibility:
Boparai, Meet S. M.D. ⁴	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Gender: Male	Nephrology
ID Number: MC00000021	Do, Thong H. M.D. ^{4 5}
1025 N. Douty St.	Gender: Male
Hanford, CA 93230	ID Number: MC00000021
(559)537-0170	1025 N. Douty St.
NPI: 1295780583	Hanford, CA 93230
License No: A068462	(559)537-0170
Cultural Competence	Email:SHARON.FARR@AH
Training Completed: No	ORG
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1437369303
5:00 PM	License No: A100983
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
a ' '	T ' ' A

MC00000021 uty St. 4 93230 170 RON.FARR@AH. 69303 A100983 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health

Hanford Reedley, Adventist Health -Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Yang, Tom M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Adventist Health **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)992-8200 Hours: Sun - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta **District Hospital** Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Neurology Royter, Vladimir M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0252 NPI: 1972734119 License No: A109062 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Hanford Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hebrew, Russian Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Orthopedic Surgery Lee, Andrew S. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1437593506 License No: A159567 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Bakersfield

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Mai. Kenny T. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000021 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1962426064 License No: A096023 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252 Hours: Sun, Sat 8:00 AM -

8:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed

Accessibility:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Certification(s): CHDP

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Locke, Susan T. M.D.4

ID Number: MC00000021

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility:

Gender: Female

1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 7:00	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Arabic, Spanish
12:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Cabaluna, Marifi M.D. ⁴	Hospital(s): None
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)537-0170	Gender: Female	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC00000021	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	1025 N. Douty St.	Podiatry
Vietnamese	Office Staff Language(s):	Hanford, CA 93230	Bluth, Douglas M. DPM ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Spanish	(559)537-0170	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1831385665	ID Number: MC00000021
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	License No: A102885	1025 N. Douty St.
Otolaryngology	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Cultural Competence	Hanford, CA 93230
Schlund, Daniel J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Tulare	Training Completed: No	(559)537-0170
Gender: Male	Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1982044640
ID Number: MC00000021	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(559)537-0170	License No: E005254
1025 N. Douty St.	Pediatrics	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Hanford, CA 93230	Andhavarapu, Giridhar	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
(559)537-0170	M.D. ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:
Email:DANISCHLU@AOL.C	Gender: Male	Spanish	(559)834-1614
OM	ID Number: MC00000021	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1164440822	1025 N. Douty St.	Spanish, Tagalog	5:00 PM
License No: G060662	Hanford, CA 93230	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	(559)537-0170	Hanford, Adventist Health -	Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1124097043	Selma, Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A102374	Tulare	Spanish
(559)582-8791	Cultural Competence	Certification(s): CPSP	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
8:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)537-0170	Physical Medicine Rehab	Martinez, Juan C. DPM ^{4 5}
Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Nasr, Hany M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	8:00 PM	Gender: Male	ID Number: MC00000021
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: MC00000021	1025 N. Douty St.
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Spanish	1025 N. Douty St.	Hanford, CA 93230
Hanford	Physician Language(s):	Hanford, CA 93230	(559)537-0170
Accessibility:	Hindi, Kannada, Spanish,	(559)537-0170	NPI: 1366963738
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Telugu	NPI: 1396872107	License No: E005643
Wong, Ronald N. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	License No: A098792	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Hanford, Adventist Health -	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
ID Number: MC00000021	Selma, Adventist Health	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:
1025 N. Douty St.	Tulare	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)537-0252
Hanford, CA 93230	Extender(s): Komar, Kristina	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
(559)537-0170	(NP), Saulsbury, Bridget	Office Staff Language(s):	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(CNM)

Certification(s): CCS,CPSP

NPI: 1184649220

License No: G034227

468 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

PM

	Орос		
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Hanford, CA 93230
Spanish	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	(559)537-0170
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1144640855
Spanish	Spanish	(559)537-0170	License No: A178024
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Hanford	Hanford	8:00 PM	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	5:00 PM
Nguyen, Chinh D. DPM ^{4 5}	Sandhu, Harpreet S. M.D. ⁴	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	5	Hindi, Telugu	Spanish
ID Number: MC00000021	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):
1025 N. Douty St.	ID Number: MC00000021	Hanford	Spanish
Hanford, CA 93230	1025 N. Douty St.	Extender(s): Smith, Nikita V.	Hospital(s): None
(559)537-0170	Hanford, CA 93230	(NP)	Accessibility:
NPI: 1265553986	(559)537-0252	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
License No: E004290	NPI: 1457469561	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Ankrom, Douglas W. M.D. ⁴
Cultural Competence	License No: A051075	Thoracic Surgery	5
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence		Gender: Male
After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	Kesavaramanujam, Satish M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: MC00000021
(559)537-0252	After Hours Phone Number:	M.d. Gender: Male	1025 N. Douty St.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(877)960-3426	ID Number: MC00000021	Hanford, CA 93230
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	1025 N. Douty St.	(559)537-0170
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hanford, CA 93230	NPI: 1558390393
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)583-2254	License No: A052517
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	NPI: 1609969005	Cultural Competence
Vietnamese	Physician Language(s):	License No: A096658	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Hindi, Punjabi	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	PM
Pulmonary Disease	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	8:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Gunasekaran,	Rheumatology	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Kulothungan M.D. ^{4 5}	Naramala, Srikanth M.D. ^{1 4}	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male	5	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
ID Number: MC00000021	Gender: Male	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil,	Hospital(s): None
1025 N. Douty St.	ID Number: MC00000021	Telugu	Accessibility:
Hanford, CA 93230	1025 N. Douty St.	Hospital(s): None	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
(559)537-0170	Hanford, CA 93230	Accessibility:	Ashok, Seetharaman M.D. ¹
NPI: 1295171866	(559)537-0170	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	4 5
License No: A179278	Email:PERLOSA1@AH.OR	Urology	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	G		ID Number: MC00000021
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1437412129	Akary, Eihab M.D. ^{4 5}	1025 N. Douty St.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A145595	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230
5:00 PM	LIGHIST NO. A 140000	ID Number: MC00000021	(559)537-0252
0.00 i ivi		1025 N. Douty St.	` '

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Email:MMA2450CAROLE@	1025 N. Douty St.	NPI: 1801059894	Cultural Competence
YAHOO.COM	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: C155626	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1669408415	(559)537-0170	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: C054457	NPI: 1841502986	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: A139184	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
(559)537-0170	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish
Hours: Sun, Sat 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
8:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed	Office Staff Language(s):	French	Accessibility:
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 7:00	Spanish	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hanford	Pooli, Aydin M.D. ^{4 5}
12:00 PM	Hindi, Spanish, Telugu	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: MC00000021
Spanish	Reedley	Pearce, William F. M.D. ^{4 5}	1025 N. Douty St.
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230
Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: MC00000021	(559)537-0170
Spanish, Tamil	Dong, Steve N. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	1025 N. Douty St.	NPI: 1548558067
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: A142512
Accessibility:	ID Number: MC00000021	(559)537-0252	Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	1025 N. Douty St.	NPI: 1730293838	Training Completed: No
Bui, Don T. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: A080700	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	(559)537-0170	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: MC00000021	NPI: 1760666499	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
1025 N. Douty St.	License No: A118100	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Hanford, CA 93230	Cultural Competence	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	Physician Language(s):
(559)537-0170	Training Completed: Yes	PM	Armenian, Farsi, Hindi,
NPI: 1932313483	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Punjabi, Russian, Turkish
License No: A127053	8:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Sawkar, Hari P. M.D. ^{4 5}
5:00 PM	Mandarin	Hanford	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	ID Number: MC00000021
•	Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	1025 N. Douty St.
Physician Language(s): Vietnamese	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Phillips, Jason M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hanford, CA 93230
Hospital(s): None	Ercolani, Matthew C. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	(559)537-0170
Accessibility:		ID Number: MC00000021	NPI: 1063855625
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	1025 N. Douty St.	License No: A137009
	ID Number: MC00000021	Hanford, CA 93230	Cultural Competence
Chenam, Avinash M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	1025 N. Douty St.	(559)537-0252 NPI: 1417120387	Training Completed: No
ID Number: MC00000021	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: A129806	
ID NUMBEL INCOUDED	(559)537-0170	LICEIISE INU. A 123000	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

470 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

	·		
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	(559)537-0192	Medical Center, Fresno
8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	8:00 PM	NPI: 1790895415	Heart and Surgical Hospital
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: C055280	Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Cultural Competence	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Simmons, James M. D.O. ⁴
Physician Language(s):	Arabic	After Hours Phone Number:	5
Spanish	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	(559)537-0192	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): None	Hanford, Adventist Health	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC00000062
Accessibility:	Reedley, Kaweah Delta	5:00 PM	11899 Shaw Pl.
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	District Hospital, Adventist	Office Staff Language(s):	Hanford, CA 93230
Yu, Rhunjay J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Health - Selma	Spanish	(559)537-0192
Gender: Male	Extender(s): Myers, Phillip A.		NPI: 1043519853
ID Number: MC00000021	(P.A.)	Spanish	License No: 20A12478
1025 N. Douty St.	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Cultural Competence
Hanford, CA 93230	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hanford, Adventist Health -	Training Completed: No
(559)537-0252	Hamdi, Abdulrahman A.	Selma	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1255527024	M.D. ^{4 5}	Extender(s): Atkinson, Karen	5:00 PM
License No: A101554	Gender: Male	L. (P.A.)	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	ID Number: MC00000021	Accessibility:	Spanish
Training Completed: No	1025 N. Douty St.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hanford, CA 93230	Hospice & Palliative	Spanish
5:00 PM	(559)537-0170	Medicine	Hospital(s): Clovis
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1285945196	Jamasian Mobarakeh,	Community Hospital,
Spanish	License No: A147337	Babak M.D. ^{4 5}	Community Regional
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Medical Center, Adventist
Mandarin, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: MC00000062	Health Reedley, Saint Agnes
Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	11899 Shaw Pl.	Medical Center, Fresno
Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Hanford, CA 93230	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)537-0192	Accessibility:
Vascular Surgery	Spanish Dhysisian Language (a):	NPI: 1396270112	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Araim, Omar A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s): Spanish	License No: A170030	Nephrology
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Do, Thong H. M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: MC00000021	Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Gender: Male
1025 N. Douty St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: MC00000062
Hanford, CA 93230		5:00 PM	11899 Shaw Pl.
(559)537-0170	ADVENTIST HEALTH	Office Staff Language(s):	Hanford, CA 93230
NPI: 1548474570	-HOME GARDEN	Spanish	(559)537-0192
License No: A097867	Dermatology	Physician Language(s):	Email:SHARON.FARR@AH.
Cultural Competence	Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O. ^{4 5}	Spanish	ORG
Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): Clovis	NPI: 1437369303
After Hours Phone Number:	ID Number: MC00000062	Community Hospital,	License No: A100983
(559)746-9605	11899 Shaw Pl.	Community Regional	Cultural Competence
	(0.4.00000		Training Completed: Vec

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford, CA 93230

Training Completed: Yes

Hanford After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -

Selma

Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Orthopedic Surgery

Allyn, Donald L. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Allyn, Lancy After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000062 11899 Shaw Pl.

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0192 NPI: 1558302893

License No: G021696 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0192

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hanford

ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Cardiology/Cardiovascular

Gavini, Frank V. M.D.¹⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 034092 880 W. Seventh St. Ste 105 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-7014 Email:MBMBILLINGSERVIC

ES@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1619928835 License No: A044523

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes (559)582-7014

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -4:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta **District Hospital**

Dermatology

Sutton, Mark S. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 016813 400 N. Irwin St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-2700 NPI: 1003841248 License No: G072354 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hanford

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)

Tang, Nikki D. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female

ID Number: 257223 400 N. Irwin St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)484-2700 NPI: 1740574169 License No: A147609

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)

Emergency Medicine

Anaya, Andres M. M.D.46 Gender: Male

ID Number: 242573 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230

(559)582-9000 NPI: 1922427913 License No: A140174

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)582-9000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Sign

Language Hospital(s): None

Aponte, Elisa M. M.D.46

Gender: Female ID Number: 242574 115 Mall Dr.

Hanford, CA 93230

Hanford

(559)582-9000 NPI: 1518134634 License No: A138210 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)582-9000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Endocrinology

Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 141944 515 W. Grangeville Blvd.

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)587-1100

NPI: 1720270820 License No: A091333 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -

Selma

General Surgery

Scherer, Thomas R. D.O.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 082644 125 Mall Dr. Ste 213 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0310 NPI: 1679539365 License No: 20A11656 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes

Volume 4, 2024

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

472 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Specialist				
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): German, Spanish Hospital(s): None Hematology Hsu, Shu-Dean M.D. ^{1 4 5} Alternate Name: Hsu, Shu-Dean Gender: Male ID Number: 065074 857 Garner Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-6000 Email:bwheatle@kdhcd.org NPI: 1912971300 License No: A033845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hanford Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hematology/Oncology Bukari, Mohammed S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 234362 900 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)325-7775 NPI: 1487802385 License No: A150043 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Hanford	Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Oncology Chatrath, Bhupinder S. M.D. 1 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 075852 857 Garner Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-6000 NPI: 1023082088 License No: C050244 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Tagalog Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,	
Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility:	Hausa Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Nephrology	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Delta District Hospital,	
Sharma, Sanjai M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Sharma, Sanjai Gender: Male ID Number: 229647 857 Garner Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-6000 NPI: 1659458867 License No: A075974 Cultural Completed: Ves	Agrawal, Siddhartha M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 155327 125 Mall Dr. Ste 211 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0320 Email:duane@southvalleyva scular.com NPI: 1477761963 License No: A102877	Yang, Tom M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 149358 1105 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)623-9636 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Adventist Health - Selma Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Orthopedic Surgery Mai, Kenny T. M.D. ^{1 3 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 132319 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1962426064	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: Yes

License No: A096023

	opeoidinot .				
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252 Hours: Sun, Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Accessibility:	ID Number: 096151 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 Email:DANISCHLU@AOL.C OM NPI: 1164440822 License No: G060662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-8791 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	ID Number: 244043 1443 W. Seventh St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)585-7115 NPI: 1306194915 License No: 20A13213 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ly, David M.D. ^{4 5}	Hanford, CA 93230 (559)583-2254 NPI: 1609969005 License No: A096658 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Tamil, Telugu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -		
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Otolaryngology	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Gender: Male ID Number: 212314	HANFORD - 111 Internal Medicine		
Schlund, Daniel J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 096151 125 Mall Dr. Ste 307 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-8791 Email:DANISCHLU@AOL.C OM NPI: 1164440822 License No: G060662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-8791 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s):	Physical Medicine Rehab Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 244530 530 Kings County Dr. Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)530-3340 Email:JOTCHERE@JPSPIN E.ORG NPI: 1073957932 License No: A136211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)538-3145	1443 W. Seventh St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)585-7115 NPI: 1477879864 License No: A141368 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Santivanez, Carlos M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000629 329 W. Eighth St. Ste 111 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 Email:SANTIVANEZMD@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1992767586 License No: A065721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)386-4500 Hours: Mon - Thu 7:30 AM - 6:30 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM		
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Thoracic Surgery	Physician Language(s):		
Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	4:30 PM Hospital(s): None Radiation Oncology	Kesavaramanujam, Satish M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:		
Schlund, Daniel J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Chang, Tangel D.O. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 133441 1025 N. Douty St.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Female

474 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

1025 N. Douty St.

	Орсс		
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Podiatry	Urology	Accessibility:	Chenam, Avinash M.D. ^{4 5}
Schutz, Claude M. DPM ^{4 5}	Chenam, Avinash M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Nephrology	ID Number: 233326
ID Number: MC49000629	ID Number: 233326	Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ^{1 4 5}	804 W. Seventh St.
329 W. Eight St. Ste 111	804 W. Seventh St.	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230
Hanford, CA 93230	Hanford, CA 93230	ID Number: 282921	(559)537-0415
(559)582-2500	(559)537-0415	900 N. Douty St. Ste B	NPI: 1841502986
NPI: 1679547020	NPI: 1841502986	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: A139184
License No: E002198	License No: A139184	(559)228-6600	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053838987	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A170300	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Physician Language(s):
French	Spanish	5:00 PM	Hindi, Spanish, Telugu
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Community Hospital,	Hindi, Spanish, Telugu	Spanish	Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):	• ,
Medical Center	Hanford	Spanish	Pearce, William F. M.D. ^{4 5}
CENTRAL VALLEY	Accessibility: Limited(IB,E)	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 100377
MEDICAL PROVIDERS	CENTRAL VALLEY	Accessibility:	1025 N. Douty St.
Gastroenterology	MEDICAL PROVIDERS-	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	- Hanford, CA 93230
Pestana, Damian R. M.D. ^{4 5}	FRESNO COUNTY	Urology	- (559)537-0252
Gender: Male	Gastroenterology	Bui, Don T. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1730293838
ID Number: 032103	Pestana, Damian R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	License No: A080700
1025 N. Douty St.	Gender: Male	ID Number: 198195	Cultural Competence
Hanford, CA 93230	ID Number: 032103	1025 N. Douty St.	Training Completed: No
(559)537-0252	1025 N. Douty St.	Hanford, CA 93230	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1487603254	Hanford, CA 93230	(559)537-0170	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00
License No: G027221	(559)537-0252	NPI: 1932313483	PM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1487603254	License No: A127053	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	License No: G027221	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Spanish	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Phillips, Jason M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):	Vietnamese	Gender: Male
Hanford	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 202722
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Accessibility:	1025 N. Douty St.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hanford

Hanford, CA 93230

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
(559)537-0252	(559)325-7775	Dermatology	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1417120387	Website:	Abaza, Sam M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Farsi, Spanish
License No: A129806	www.sidhuallergy.com	Alternate Name: ABAZA,	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1013095991	SAM	Extender(s): Reith, James L.
Training Completed: No	License No: A042338	Gender: Male	(P.A.), Coronado, Felipe D.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	ID Number: 129039	(P.A.), Perkins, Jesse M.
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	400 N. Irwin St.	(P.A.), Haut, Karilyn (P.A.)
Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Hanford, CA 93230	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)
Spanish	(559)791-7050	(559)584-2700	Nephrology
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Thu 9:30 AM - 6:00	NPI: 1831148501	Adapa, Sreedhar R. M.D. ¹⁴
Spanish	PM	License No: A086393	5
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 209817
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	900 N. Douty St. Ste B
Pooli, Aydin M.D. ^{4 5}	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	5:00 PM	Hanford, CA 93230
Gender: Male	Urdu	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)228-6600
ID Number: 232757	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	NPI: 1881997872
1025 N. Douty St.	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	License No: A123534
Hanford, CA 93230	Community Regional	Spanish	Cultural Competence
(559)537-0170	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1548558067	Medical Center	Extender(s): Sibal, Jack G.	After Hours Phone Number:
License No: A142512	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(P.A.), Marteney, Hunter B.	(559)228-6600
Cultural Competence		(P.A.)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Training Completed: No	Singh, Sudeep M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Taheri, Daniel P. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	ID Number: 541005	Alternate Name: TAHERI,	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	860 W. 7th St.	DANIEL	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Hanford, CA 93230	Gender: Male	Telugu
Physician Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Hindi,	(559)578-2130	ID Number: 057182	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Punjabi, Russian, Turkish	Email:55bc60@gmail.com NPI: 1225130008	400 N. Irwin St.	Hanford, Community
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	License No: A049147	Hanford, CA 93230	Regional Medical Center,
Hanford	Cultural Competence	(559)584-2700	Kaweah Delta District
Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1992774681	Hospital, Saint Agnes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: G080445	Medical Center
Direct Network: Fresno	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Extender(s): Lopez, Jehnette R. (NP), Waireri, Andrew N.
Allergy/Immunology	Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	(NP)
Sidhu, Rabinder S. M.D. ¹⁴	Spanish	(559)584-2700	Accessibility:
5	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Gender: Male	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	Cao, Yangming M.D. ¹⁴⁵
ID Number: 015791	Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male
900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Self Reported Accessibility:	Spanish	ID Number: 101366
•	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		900 N. Douty St. Ste B
Hanford, CA 93230			

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

476 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Hanford, CA 93230	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Accessibility:
(559)228-6600	Accessibility:	5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
NPI: 1558339630	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s):	Garcha, Amarinder S.
License No: A081989	Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 141883	French, Spanish	ID Number: 242990
After Hours Phone Number:	900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	900 N. Douty St. Ste B
(559)228-6600	Hanford, CA 93230	Hanford, Community	Hanford, CA 93230
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)228-6600	Regional Medical Center,	(559)228-6600
5:00 PM	NPI: 1487672192	Kaweah Delta District	NPI: 1770817744
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A100412	Hospital, Sierra View District	License No: A152511
Spanish	Cultural Competence	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Medical Center	Training Completed: Yes
Cantonese, Mandarin,	After Hours Phone Number:	Accessibility:	After Hours Phone Number:
Spanish	(559)228-6600	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)228-6600
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Gender: Male	5:00 PM
Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	ID Number: 530827	Office Staff Language(s):
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish	900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Spanish
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	Hanford, CA 93230	Physician Language(s):
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	(559)228-6600	Hindi, Punjabi
Extender(s): Palecek, David	Norwegian, Punjabi,	NPI: 1467420679	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
T. (NP), Ayala, Adela Y.	Spanish, Urdu	License No: A044916	Hanford, Community
(NP)	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Regional Medical Center,
Certification(s): CCS	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes	Kaweah Delta District
Accessibility:	Community Regional	After Hours Phone Number:	Hospital, Sierra View District
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	(559)228-6600	Hospital
Chen, Wei-Tzuoh M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Extender(s): Arreguin,
Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	Melisa (NP)
ID Number: 035205	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hanford, CA 93230	Dorsainvil, Dominique	Physician Language(s):	Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹
(559)228-6600	M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	45
NPI: 1184732398	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male
License No: A034640	ID Number: 239947	Community Hospital,	ID Number: 142552
Cultural Competence	900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Community Regional	900 N. Douty St. Ste B
Training Completed: Yes	Hanford, CA 93230	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Hanford, CA 93230
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)228-6600	Medical Center, Fresno	(559)228-6600
5:30 PM	NPI: 1902163413	Heart and Surgical Hospital	NPI: 1184771974
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A151831	Extender(s):	License No: A099715
Spanish	Cultural Competence	Ross-McCormick, Carol R.	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	(NP)	Training Completed: Yes
Mandarin	•		•

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Mandarin

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Hanford, CA 93230	Physical Medicine Rehab
(559)228-6600	Training Completed: Yes	(559)228-6600	Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1366744021	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	(559)228-6600	License No: A116114	ID Number: 244530
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	530 Kings County Dr. Ste
Spanish	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	107
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hanford, CA 93230
Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM	(559)530-3340
Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1073957932
Community Hospital,	Spanish	Spanish	License No: A136211
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Community Hospital,	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Training Completed: Yes
Medical Center, Fresno	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	(559)538-3145
Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Suri, Anuradha M.D. ^{1 4 5}	4:30 PM
Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Male ID Number: 282921	Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 074137 900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Direct Network: Tulare
900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Gender: Male	Hanford, CA 93230	Allergy/Immunology
Hanford, CA 93230	ID Number: 013757	(559)228-6600	Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
(559)228-6600	900 N. Douty St. Ste B	NPI: 1285602490	Gender: Male
NPI: 1053838987	Hanford, CA 93230	License No: C043129	ID Number: 138962
License No: A170300	(559)228-6600	Cultural Competence	1560 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 103
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1679539837	Training Completed: Yes	Hanford, CA 93230
Training Completed: No	License No: A030106	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)582-8500
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	(559)228-6600	Website:
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	www.bazallergy.com
Office Staff Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	NPI: 1215025275
Spanish	(559)228-6600	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A084500
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Spanish	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Hospital(s): None	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:
Accessibility:	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	(559)582-8500
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -
Levy, Steven B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil	Community Regional	6:00 PM
Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 010013	Accessibility:	Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish Dhysician Language (a):
900 N. Douty St. Ste B	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Physician Language(s):
Hanford, CA 93230	Singh, Jasjit M.D. ^{4 5}	Certification(s): CHDP	Spanish
(559)228-6600	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1487623427	ID Number: 169665	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Extender(s): Peralejo,
License No: G029011	900 N. Douty St. Ste B		Angelica M. (P.A.), Chandra,
			Archana K. (NP),

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

478 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

	Spec	cialist	
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
Vonderheide, Heidi Z. (P.A.), Champion, Karalyn R. (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 132319 870 W. Seventh St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9621	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK-HANFORD -CalViva
Gastroenterology	NPI: 1962426064	Radiation Oncology	Certified Nurse Midwife
Au, Alvin Y. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 029256 1360 Bailey St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-6499 NPI: 1477639193 License No: A045911 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)584-6499 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: A096023 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-9621 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Chang, Tangel D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 244043 1443 W. Seventh St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)585-7115 NPI: 1306194915 License No: 20A13213 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Reeves, Carol S. CNM ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1689917213 License No: NMW80331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	Physical Therapy	Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Chiropractor
Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Orthopedic Surgery Duncan, Ian C. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 188654 560 W. Grangeville Blvd. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)713-6478 NPI: 1982866927 License No: A120183 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	Bacci, Robert M. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 058462 331 N. 11th Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-1027 Email:info@bandgpt.com Website: www.bandgpt.com Website: www.bandgpt.com NPI: 1013936475 License No: PT06969 Cultural Competence ompleted: No n - Fri 8:00 AM - Scott Alexander M. P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 058462 331 N. 11th Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-1027 Email:info@bandgpt.com Website: www.bandgpt.com NPI: 1013936475 License No: PT06969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)733-2478 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Ly, David M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 212314 1443 W. Seventh St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)585-7115 NPI: 1477879864 License No: A141368 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese	Saenz, Andrew D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000278 250 W. Fifth St. Hanford, CA 93230 (877)960-3426 NPI: 1972634269 License No: DC25270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Italian Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital Accessibility:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Swahili

Spanish

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Self Reported Accessibility:

Hospital(s): None

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Gender: Male

Mai, Kenny T. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hanford Hanford Hanford Hanford INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Podiatry** Alternate Name: Baz, Malik **GROUP - TULARE** 5:00 PM Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹ COUNTY Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 Spanish Interventional Cardiology Gender: Female 1560 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 103 Physician Language(s): ID Number: MC49000278 Reddy, H Kiran K. M.D.45 Hanford, CA 93230 Spanish 250 W. Fifth St. Gender: Male Hospital(s): None (559)582-8500 Hanford, CA 93230 ID Number: 287329 Accessibility: Website: (877)960-3426 1114 W. Sixth St. Ste 102 WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) NPI: 1790190064 Hanford, CA 93230 NPI: 1114923307 Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D.¹⁴ License No: DPM05389 (559)587-9901 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence NPI: 1134564263 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Gender: Female License No: A140413 Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 206309 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: 1025 N. Douty St. 9:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 Training Completed: No (559)582-8500 Hanford, CA 93230 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -(559)537-0252 Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta 5:00 PM 6:00 PM NPI: 1417118159 **District Hospital** Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): License No: A102787 Accessibility: **Nephrology** Spanish **Cultural Competence** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Physician Language(s): Gerardine, Supriya S. Training Completed: Yes INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL M.D.¹⁴⁵ Spanish After Hours Phone Number: **GROUP** Hospital(s): None Gender: Female (559)437-1000 **Nephrology** Extender(s): Naranjo, Rocio ID Number: 281418 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -P. (P.A.), Chandra, Archana Gerardine, Supriya S. 900 N. Douty St. Ste B 5:00 PM K. (NP), Hendrix, Tonia F. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hanford, CA 93230 Office Staff Language(s): (P.A.), Amir Hassen, Sofian Gender: Female (559)228-6600 Spanish M. (NP) NPI: 1205217494 ID Number: 281418 Physician Language(s): Accessibility: License No: A176112 900 N. Douty St. Ste B Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hanford, CA 93230 Cultural Competence Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: No (559)228-6600 **General Surgery** Community Hospital, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -NPI: 1205217494 Community Regional Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D.¹⁴ License No: A176112 5:00 PM Medical Center, Saint Agnes Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Medical Center, Fresno Gender: Female Training Completed: No Spanish Heart and Surgical Hospital ID Number: 206309 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Physician Language(s): Accessibility: 1025 N. Douty St. 5:00 PM Hindi, Tamil Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hanford, CA 93230 Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): **Nephrology** (559)537-0252 Spanish Accessibility: NPI: 1417118159 Javed. Tarig M.D.45 Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) License No: A102787 Gender: Male Hindi, Tamil

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

LASALLE MEDICAL

Allergy/Immunology

Baz, Malik M. M.D.45

ASSOCIATES

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

480 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Cultural Competence

(559)437-1000

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

ID Number: 169883

Hanford, CA 93230

855 Garner Ave.

(559)625-8674

	<u> Эрек</u>	Specialist			
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford		
NPI: 1891973806 License No: A102388 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Sierra View District Hospital Orthopedic Surgery	(559)585-7115 NPI: 1477879864 License No: A141368 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Vascular Surgery	Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-8500 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish		
Allyn, Donald L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Self Reported Accessibility:	Nguyen, Alexander H.	Physician Language(s):		
Alternate Name: Allyn, Lancy	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish		
Gender: Male ID Number: 028245 11899 Shaw Pl. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0192 NPI: 1558302893 License No: G021696 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Urology Pearce, William F. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 100377 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0252 NPI: 1730293838 License No: A080700	Gender: Male ID Number: 270515 125 Mall Dr. Ste 211B Hanford, CA 93230 (559)825-6204 NPI: 1730406729 License No: A172357 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Naranjo, Rocio P. (P.A.), Chandra, Archana K. (NP), Hendrix, Tonia F. (P.A.), Amir Hassen, Sofian M. (NP) Accessibility:		
After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0192 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 7:30 AM - 4:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) OMNI FAMILY		
5:00 PM	8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	HEALTH-HANFORD		
Office Staff Language(s):	PM	Hanford, Kaweah Delta	Internal Medicine		
Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	District Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA	Hayes, Joseph L. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000334 355 Campus Dr. Ste E		
Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Allergy/Immunology	Hanford, CA 93230		
Selma Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Radiation Oncology Ly, David M.D. ^{4 5}	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Phillips, Jason M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 202722 1025 N. Douty St.	Baz, Malik M. M.D. ^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N Gender: Male ID Number: 501005	(800)300-6664 NPI: 1083681498 License No: 20A16344 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
Gender: Male ID Number: 212314	Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0252	1560 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 103 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-8500	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1417120387

License No: A129806

Volume 4, 2024

1443 W. Seventh St.

Hanford, CA 93230

Spanish

Hanford Hanford Hanford **Hanford** Physician Language(s): License No: G060662 Hospital(s): Adventist Health Gender: Male Spanish Cultural Competence ID Number: 057182 Hanford, Adventist Health Hospital(s): Adventist Health Training Completed: Yes 400 N. Irwin St. Ste 101 Reedley After Hours Phone Number: Hanford Hanford, CA 93230 Accessibility: Accessibility: (559)582-8791 (559)584-2700 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1992774681 Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴ 5:00 PM License No: G080445 **Pediatrics** Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence Gender: Male Patel, Girishchandra K. Spanish Training Completed: No ID Number: 141944 M.D.4 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): Adventist Health 1524 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 201 Gender: Male 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 Hanford Hanford, CA 93230 ID Number: MC00000334 Self Reported Accessibility: (559)713-6869 355 Campus Dr. Ste E Office Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) NPI: 1720270820 Hanford, CA 93230 Spanish SANTE PHYSICIANS License No: A091333 (800)300-6664 Physician Language(s): **CAPITATED Cultural Competence** NPI: 1396772034 Farsi, Spanish Training Completed: No License No: A030152 Allergy/Immunology Hospital(s): Antelope Valley After Hours Phone Number: Cultural Competence Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴ Hospital (559)587-1100 Training Completed: No Extender(s): Haut, Karilyn Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male (P.A.), Shah, Siddharth 5:00 PM 5:00 PM ID Number: 147311 (P.A.) Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 1560 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 103 Endocrinology Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Spanish Hanford, CA 93230 Hospital(s): None Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴ Physician Language(s): (559)582-8500 Gujarati, Hindi, Portuguese, Gastroenterology NPI: 1891961835 Spanish Gender: Male Reznik, Boris M.D.⁴⁵ License No: A104136 Hospital(s): Adventist Health ID Number: 141944 Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** Hanford, Valley Children's 1025 N. Douty St. Training Completed: Yes ID Number: 138445 Hospital Hanford, CA 93230 After Hours Phone Number: 1025 N. Douty St. Accessibility: (559)537-0170 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-8500 NPI: 1720270820 Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -(559)589-9460 License No: A091333 **SANTE COMMUNITY** 6:00 PM NPI: 1710087846 Cultural Competence **PHYSICIANS - KINGS** Office Staff Language(s): License No: A091193 Training Completed: No **COUNTY FFS Cultural Competence** Spanish After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): **Otolaryngology** (559)537-0170 Spanish After Hours Phone Number: Schlund, Daniel J. M.D.^{4 5} Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -(559)537-0170 Hospital(s): None Gender: Male 8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: ID Number: 096151 PM8:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) 125 Mall Dr. Ste 307 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Dermatology Hanford, CA 93230 Spanish Spanish Taheri, Daniel P. M.D.¹⁴⁵

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)582-8791

NPI: 1164440822

Email:hanent@sbcglobal.net Alternate Name: TAHERI,

DANIEL

482 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Physician Language(s):

Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil

Physician Language(s):

Russian, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Specialist				
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	
Extender(s): Alper, Mikhail (P.A.), Dhaliwal, Simerjit S. (P.A.), Torres, Maribel (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nephrology Yang, Tom M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,E) Pathology	Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital Futoran, Robert M. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male	(559)582-9000 NPI: 1407897192 License No: A092587 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish	
ID Number: 149358 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230	Avalos, Stephen M. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male	ID Number: 054076 115 Mall Dr.	Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital	
(559)537-0170 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)992-8200 Hours: Sun - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District Hospital	ID Number: 052521 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1962444836 License No: G056424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Chen, Baorong M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Female ID Number: 108203	Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1184661027 License No: G070323 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D. ⁴ 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 205356 115 Mall Dr.	Gender: Male ID Number: 053081 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1609817873 License No: G063203 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Physical Medicine Rehab	
Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	115 Mall Dr.	Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000	Otchere, Justice M.D. ^{4 5}	
Yang, Tom M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 149358 1105 N Douty St Ste A Hanford, CA 93230 (661)863-2341 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)584-1664	Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1093756231 License No: A080660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford,	NPI: 1134333511 License No: A108355 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Pollard, John S. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 134867 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230	Gender: Male ID Number: 244530 530 Kings County Dr. Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)530-3340 NPI: 1073957932 License No: A136211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)538-3145 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford Hanford Hanford 457 Greenfield Ave. Ste Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None 150,150 5:00 PM **Pulmonary Disease** Hanford, CA 93230 Physician Language(s): Bezwada, Vishnu V. M.D.^{4 5} (559)584-0210 Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi, Gender: Male NPI: 1720195035 Spanish, Tamil ID Number: 210860 License No: A081586 Hospital(s): Adventist Health 115 Mall Dr. Hanford Cultural Competence Hanford, CA 93230 Training Completed: No SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS (559)537-1380 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1730178922 Allergy/Immunology 5:00 PM License No: C134770 Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴ Hospital(s): None Cultural Competence Lee. Robert K. M.D.⁴⁶ Training Completed: Yes Gender: Male Gender: Male After Hours Phone Number: ID Number: 147311 ID Number: 104534 (559)582-9000 1560 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 103 457 Greenfield Ave. Ste 150 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 5:30 PM (559)582-8500 (559)584-0210 Physician Language(s): Website: NPI: 1720195035 Armenian, Spanish www.bazallergy.com License No: A081586 Hospital(s): None NPI: 1891961835 Cultural Competence Radiology License No: A104136 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Athale, Sanjeev D. M.D.46 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Gender: Male 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: ID Number: 247738 Office Staff Language(s): (559)582-8500 457 Greenfield Ave. Ste 150 Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Hanford, CA 93230 Physician Language(s): 6:00 PM (559)584-0210 Spanish

Urology

Hospital(s): None

Ashok, Seetharaman M.D.¹

Gender: Male ID Number: 166219 880 W. 7th St. Ste 103 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)410-8446 NPI: 1669408415 License No: C054457 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)410-8446

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Dermatology

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Taheri, Daniel P. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: TAHERI, DANIEL Gender: Male ID Number: 057182 400 N. Irwin St. Ste 101 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-2700

Hanford

NPI: 1992774681 License No: G080445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Haut, Karilyn (P.A.), Shah, Siddharth (P.A.)

Endocrinology

Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 141944 1524 W. Lacey Blvd. Ste 201 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)713-6869 NPI: 1720270820 License No: A091333 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)587-1100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedlev

Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 141944 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170

ID Number: 104534

Lee, Robert K. M.D.⁴⁶

NPI: 1407836935

5:00 PM

Spanish

Hanford

Gender: Male

License No: A114198

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

French, Hindi, Marathi, Urdu

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

484 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Hanford NPI: 1720270820 License No: A091333 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0170 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedlev Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Gastroenterology

Reznik, Boris M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 138445 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)589-9460 NPI: 1710087846 License No: A091193 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0170 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Alper, Mikhail (P.A.), Dhaliwal, Simerjit S. (P.A.), Torres, Maribel (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hanford **Internal Medicine**

Singh, Sudeep M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 541005 860 W. 7th St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)578-2130 Email:berber ana@yahoo.c om NPI: 1225130008 License No: A049147 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Nephrology

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Self Reported Accessibility:

Yang, Tom M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 149358 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)992-8200 Hours: Sun - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Hanford

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Yang, Tom M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 149358 1105 N Douty St Ste A Hanford, CA 93230 (661)863-2341 NPI: 1548346695 License No: A088613 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)584-1664 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s):

Neurology

Mandarin, Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Hospital(s): None

Limited(P,EB,R,E)

Royter, Vladimir M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 158431 125 Mall Dr. Ste 209B Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-2090 NPI: 1972734119 License No: A109062 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)584-9000 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hebrew, Russian Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hanford Pathology

Avalos, Stephen M. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 052521 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1962444836 License No: G056424 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical Hospital Chen, Baorong M.D.¹⁴⁶ Gender: Female ID Number: 108203 115 Mall Dr.

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1093756231 License No: A080660 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s):

Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford. Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford

Futoran, Robert M. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 054076 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1184661027 License No: G070323 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist

Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.4

Heart and Surgical Hospital,

Health Reedley, Adventist

Health - Selma, Fresno

Fresno Surgical Hospital

Gender: Male ID Number: 205356 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1134333511 License No: A108355 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Saint Agnes

Hanford

Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital. Fresno Surgical Hospital

Pollard, John S. M.D.¹⁴⁶

Gender: Male ID Number: 134867 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1407897192 License No: A092587

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital

Slater, David L. M.D.⁴⁶

Gender: Male ID Number: 053081 115 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-9000 NPI: 1609817873 License No: G063203

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Fresno Surgical

Hospital

Hanford

Pulmonary Disease

Bezwada, Vishnu V. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 210860 115 Mall Dr.

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-1380

NPI: 1730178922 License No: C134770 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)582-9000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:30 PM

Physician Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Radiology

Athale, Sanjeev D. M.D.46

Gender: Male ID Number: 247738 457 Greenfield Ave. Ste 150 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-0210 NPI: 1407836935 License No: A114198 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

Hanford

Cardiology/Cardiovascular **Disease**

French, Hindi, Marathi, Urdu

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Gavini, Frank V. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Hanford

Gender: Male ID Number: 034092 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1619928835 License No: A044523 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)582-7014 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Telugu Hospital(s): None

Dermatology

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Accessibility:

Lutzker, Steven W. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 234602 325 Mall Dr. Ste 111 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)583-7546 NPI: 1548442890 License No: G024190 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 220340 400 N. Irwin St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-2700 NPI: 1790895415

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

486 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
License No: C055280	License No: C055280	NPI: 1710087846	NPI: 1609969005
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A091193	License No: A096658
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	(559)537-0192	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)537-0170	8:00 PM
Spanish	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	8:00 PM	Spanish
Spanish	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil,
Hanford, Adventist Health -	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Telugu
Selma	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Russian, Spanish	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,E)	Hanford, Adventist Health - Selma	Hospital(s): None	District Hospital
Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O. ^{4 5}		Extender(s): Alper, Mikhail	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	(P.A.), Dhaliwal, Simerjit S. (P.A.), Torres, Maribel (NP)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 220340		Accessibility:	Kesavaramanujam, Satish
11899 Shaw Pl.	Endocrinology	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	M.D. ⁴⁵
Hanford, CA 93230	Sahasranam, Prem M.D. ¹⁴		Gender: Male
(559)537-0192 NPI: 1790895415	5	General Surgery	ID Number: 133441 470 Greenfield Ave. Ste 305
License No: C055280	Gender: Male	Kesavaramanujam, Satish	Hanford, CA 93230
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 141944	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)537-0170
Training Completed: Yes	515 W. Grangeville Blvd.	Gender: Male	NPI: 1609969005
After Hours Phone Number:	Hanford, CA 93230	ID Number: 133441	License No: A096658
(559)537-0192	(559)587-1100	125 Mall Dr. Ste 213	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1720270820	Hanford, CA 93230	Training Completed: Yes
5:00 PM	License No: A091333	(559)537-0290	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1609969005 License No: A096658	5:00 PM
Spanish	Training Completed: No		Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil,
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Telugu
Hospital(s): None	Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Extender(s): Atkinson, Karen	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Physician Language(s):	Morell, Michael C. M.D. ^{4 5}
L. (P.A.)	Hanford, Adventist Health	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil,	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Reedley, Adventist Health -	Telugu	ID Number: 246656
Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Selma	Hospital(s): None	1025 N. Douty Ste 1
Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O. ^{4 5}	Gastroenterology	Kesavaramanujam, Satish	Hanford, CA 93230
Gender: Male	Reznik, Boris M.D. ^{4 5}	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)537-0252
ID Number: 220340	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	NPI: 1225393176
1025 N. Douty St.	ID Number: 138445	ID Number: 133441	License No: A130528
Hanford, CA 93230	1025 N. Douty St.	1025 N. Douty St.	Cultural Competence
(559)537-0252 NPI: 1790895415	Hanford, CA 93230	Hanford, CA 93230	Training Completed: No
INFI. 1/30030410	(559)589-9460	(559)583-2254	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford Hanford Hanford Hanford Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 165512 Accessibility: **Pediatrics** 5:00 PM 1025 N. Douty St. Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Schutz, Claude M. DPM⁴ Hospital(s): None Hanford, CA 93230 Lee, Andrew S. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male (559)537-0170 Morell, Michael C. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 047749 NPI: 1437369303 Gender: Male ID Number: 258538 329 W. Eight St. Ste 111 License No: A100983 ID Number: 246656 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 Cultural Competence 125 Mall Dr. Ste 213 Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2500 Training Completed: Yes Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1679547020 After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0290 NPI: 1437593506 License No: E002198 (559)537-0252 NPI: 1225393176 License No: A159567 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A130528 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No 5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No 5:00 PM Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM French Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Physician Language(s): Community Hospital, Hanford, Adventist Health Spanish Community Regional **Internal Medicine** Reedley, Adventist Health -Hospital(s): None **Medical Center** Dhayalan, Dhayanithi M.D.⁴ Selma Accessibility: **Physical Therapy** Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Verheul, Eric W. P.T.^{4 5} Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Mai, Kenny T. M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 291134 Gender: Male **Orthopedic Surgery** Gender: Male 900 N. Douty St. Ste B ID Number: 097549 Allyn, Donald L. M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 132319 Hanford, CA 93230 401 W. Lacey Blvd. 870 W. Seventh St. Alternate Name: Allyn, Lancy (559)228-6600 Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 Gender: Male NPI: 1124513312 (559)582-2781 (559)582-9621 ID Number: 028245 License No: A173487 NPI: 1316089790 NPI: 1962426064 11899 Shaw Pl. **Cultural Competence** License No: PT18786 License No: A096023 Hanford, CA 93230 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** (559)537-0192 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1558302893 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: License No: G021696 Office Staff Language(s): 4:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Cultural Competence (559)582-9621 Spanish PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Sign. Spanish Office Staff Language(s): (559)537-0192 Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish **District Hospital** Spanish Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): Vietnamese Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Verheul, Margaret P. P.T.^{4 5} Hospital(s): None Spanish **Nephrology** Gender: Female Physician Language(s): Self Reported Accessibility: ID Number: 230158 Do, Thong H. M.D.⁴⁵ Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 401 W. Lacev Blvd. Gender: Male Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

488 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hanford, CA 93230

Specialist			
Hanford	Hanford	Hanford	Hanford
(559)582-2781 NPI: 1700125739 License No: PT43553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Sign, Spanish Physician Language(s): Sign Language	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)924-7711 Hours: Sun - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health	1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0252 NPI: 1669408415 License No: C054457 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0170 Hours: Sun, Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Mon, Tue, Wed	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Huron LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES Internal Medicine
Hospital(s): None Podiatry	Hanford Accessibility:	8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM -	Apodaca Jr, Leonel M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 034091
Bluth, Douglas M. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 222450 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1982044640 License No: E005254 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)834-1614	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nguyen, Chinh D. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 092595 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1265553986 License No: E004290 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Bengali, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - EARLIMART	36617 Central Ave. Huron, CA 93234 (559)945-9251 NPI: 1699883157 License No: G066374 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Lewis, Benjamin M. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)537-0252 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Vietnamese Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma	General Surgery Cook, Douglas W. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001165 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1417006560 License No: A098414 Cultural Competence	Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E) Kerman ADVENTIST HEALTH - KERMAN Podiatry Schutz, Claude M. DPM ^{4 5}
Gender: Male ID Number: 215014 1025 N. Douty St. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-0170 NPI: 1649660770 License No: E005160	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Urology Ashok, Seetharaman M.D.¹ 4 5 Gender: Male	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: MC00001338 1000 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)846-9370 NPI: 1679547020

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Gender: Male

ID Number: 166219

License No: E005160

License No: E002198

Kerman Kerman Kerman Kerman **Cultural Competence** Gender: Male Accessibility: Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 8:00 Training Completed: No ID Number: 186399 Limited(P,EB,R,E) PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -201 S. Madera Ave. Ste 100 AM - 5:30 PM Sat 8:00 AM -LASALLE MEDICAL 5:00 PM Kerman, CA 93630 2:30 PM **ASSOCIATES - MADERA** Office Staff Language(s): (559)846-6336 Office Staff Language(s): **Podiatry** NPI: 1144329053 Spanish Spanish Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5} Physician Language(s): License No: PT12805 Physician Language(s): Gender: Male French **Cultural Competence** Spanish ID Number: 047749 Hospital(s): Clovis Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None 1000 S. Madera Ave. After Hours Phone Number: Community Hospital, John C Accessibility: Kerman, CA 93630 Fremont Healthcare District (559)846-6336 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) (559)846-9370 Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 AM -Accessibility: **Pediatrics** Email:penninsd@ah.org Limited(P,EB,R,E) 6:00 PM Le Huu, Chi M.D.4 NPI: 1679547020 Office Staff Language(s): **CENTRAL VALLEY** Gender: Male License No: E002198 Spanish **MEDICAL PROVIDERS-**ID Number: MC00000444 **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): **FRESNO COUNTY** 517 S. Madera Ave. Training Completed: No Spanish **Physical Therapy** Kerman, CA 93630 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): None (800)492-4227 Alisasis, Jose E. P.T.⁴⁵ 5:00 PM Self Reported Accessibility: NPI: 1447448253 Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: A034176 ID Number: 289771 Spanish LASALLE MEDICAL Cultural Competence 201 S. Madera Ave. Ste 100 Physician Language(s): **ASSOCIATES** Training Completed: Yes French Kerman, CA 93630 After Hours Phone Number: **Podiatry** (559)438-4300 Hospital(s): Clovis (800)492-4427 NPI: 1578108817 Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5} Community Hospital, John C Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -License No: PT97594 Gender: Male Fremont Healthcare District 5:30 PM Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 **Cultural Competence** ID Number: 047749 Accessibility: PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 Training Completed: No 1000 S. Madera Ave. Limited(P,EB,R,E) AM - 5:30 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Kerman, CA 93630 **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** Office Staff Language(s): 6:00 PM (559)846-9370 **CENTERS - KERMAN** Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Email:penninsd@ah.org Ophthalmology Physician Language(s): NPI: 1679547020 Spanish Mann, Surbjeet K. O.D.^{4 5} Korean, Tagalog, Physician Language(s): License No: E002198 Vietnamese Gender: Female Spanish **Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): None ID Number: MC00000444 Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No Accessibility: 517 S. Madera Ave. Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Kerman, CA 93630 5:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) (800)492-4227 VALLEY HEALTH Office Staff Language(s): **Direct Network: Fresno** NPI: 1689708448 **TEAM-KERMAN HEALTH** Spanish **Physical Therapy** License No: OPT90TLG Physician Language(s): **CENTER-CalViva**

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Simunovic, Blasenko H.

Alternate Name: FERREE,

P.T.45

DENISE

French

Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital, John C

Fremont Healthcare District

490 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Cultural Competence

(559)846-6330

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

Chiropractor

Gender: Male

Silva, Abraham C. D.C.⁴⁵

Kerman ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1881960292 License No: DC32259 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None

Pediatrics

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

Bangar, Parmala K. M.D.⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000398 449 S. Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)364-2970 NPI: 1629370903 License No: A117429 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Punjabi, Spanish, Telugu

Physician Language(s):

Puniabi. Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

Kingsburg ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

General Surgery

Cook, Douglas W. M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 154136 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1417006560 License No: A098414 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None

Pickett, Maryanne L. D.O.4

Gender: Female ID Number: 285828 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1386039840 License No: 20A18912 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedlev

Urology

Ankrom, Douglas W. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 137552 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631

Kingsburg

(559)897-6610 NPI: 1558390393 License No: A052517 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -8:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Ercolani, Matthew C. M.D.⁴

Hospital(s): None

Gender: Male ID Number: 247664 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1801059894 License No: C155626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM

Physician Language(s): French

Hospital(s): None

Sawkar, Hari P. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 248595 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1063855625 License No: A137009 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None

Su. Daniel M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 225765

Kingsburg

1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1235442534 License No: A142296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Mandarin

Hospital(s): None Yu, Rhunjay J. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 188958 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1255527024 License No: A101554 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford

AHP - ADVENTIST HEALTH - KINGSBURG

Internal Medicine

Kagalwalla, Mustafa M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1093190076 License No: A174264 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Kingsburg Hospital(s): None

Orthopedic Surgery

Lee, Andrew S. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1437593506 License No: A159567 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

5:00 PM Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Selma

Urology

Akary, Eihab M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St.

Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1144640855

License No: A178024 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Hospital(s): None

Bui, Don T. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869

1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1932313483 License No: A127053 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Kingsburg

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Vietnamese Hospital(s): None

Chenam, Avinash M.D.45

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869

1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1841502986 License No: A139184

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): None

loffe, Edward M.D.45

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1376830976 License No: C187202 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Russian

Hospital(s): None

La Rochelle, Jeffrey C.

M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St.

Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1306006457

Kingsburg

License No: A100296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Pearce, William F. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869

1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1730293838 License No: A080700

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Phillips, Jason M. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St.

Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)537-2110

NPI: 1417120387 License No: A129806 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Su, Daniel M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869 1781 Simpson St.

Kingsburg, CA 93631

Kingsburg

(559)897-6610 NPI: 1235442534

License No: A142296 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Mandarin

Hospital(s): None

Yu, Rhunjay J. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000869

1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631

Kingsburg, CA 9363 (559)897-6610

NPI: 1255527024 License No: A101554 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Mandarin, Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERSFRESNO COUNTY

Urology

Pooli, Aydin M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 232757 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1548558067 License No: A142512

License No: A142512 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

492 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Kingsburg

Physician Language(s): Armenian, Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Russian, Turkish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Urology

Pearce, William F. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 100377 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1730293838 License No: A080700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Phillips, Jason M. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 202722 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)537-2110 NPI: 1417120387 License No: A129806 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

Chiropractor

Bishop, Bart B. D.C.^{4 5}

Kingsburg

Gender: Male ID Number: 235325 1781 Simpson St. Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-6610 NPI: 1568568921 License No: DC16267 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center

Lemoore

ADVENTIST HEALTH -LEMOORE

Nephrology

810 E. D St.

Do, Thong H. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000544

Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-7711

Email:SHARON.FARR@AH.

ORG

NPI: 1437369303 License No: A100983 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -7:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Vietnamese

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health

Reedley, Adventist Health -Selma Accessibility:

Lemoore

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Specialist

Lewis, Benjamin M. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000544

810 E. D St.

Lemoore, CA 93245

(559)924-7711 NPI: 1649660770

License No: E005160 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)924-7711

Hours: Mon - Tue 8:00 AM -7:00 PM Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PROVIDERS PM Thu 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -

Selma

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - ARMONA ROAD

Internal Medicine

Baig, Nabil A. D.O.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000155 250 E. Hanford Armona Rd. Lemoore, CA 93245

Accessibility:

(800)492-4227 NPI: 1235405655

License No: 20A13045 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon 8:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30

AM - 5:30 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center. Saint Agnes Medical Center

Extender(s): Kaur, Rajdeep (P.A.)

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R)

Madera

ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY

Neonatology

Bansal, Vinod K. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 033136

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5700 NPI: 1225143977

License No: A045776 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)353-5700

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): None

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera Madera Madera Madera Chandrasekar, Indira D. Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Community Physician Language(s): M.D.45 Spanish, Tagalog Regional Medical Center, Hmong (White), Laotian, Hospital(s): None Valley Children's Hospital Mandarin, Spanish Gender: Female Hospital(s): Valley Children's ID Number: 151509 Accessibility: Accessibility: 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hospital Madera, CA 93636 Accessibility: **Pediatric Cardiology** Winter, Susan C. M.D.⁴⁵ Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) (559)353-8769 Gender: Female Lee, Brian K. M.D.45 NPI: 1083799472 Galvez, Michael G. M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 018536 Gender: Male License No: A095210 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gender: Male ID Number: 282399 **Cultural Competence** Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: 251158 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Training Completed: No (559)353-6400 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1679686653 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 (559)353-8769 License No: G041843 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1609220268 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** NPI: 1619266111 License No: A154108 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes License No: A122755 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Spanish (559)353-6400 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Hmong (Blue/Green), 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Laotian, Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Community Spanish Spanish Urdu Regional Medical Center. Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Valley Children's Hospital, French, Spanish Spanish Saint Agnes Medical Center Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Adventist Health Accessibility: Accessibility: Accessibility: Hanford, Valley Children's Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hospital Dosado, Jose Marius D. **CAMARENA HEALTH - I Plastic Surgery Pediatric Genetics** M.D.45 STREET Chao, Mimi T. M.D.⁴⁵ Joseph, Maries M.D.45 Gender: Male **Ophthalmology** Gender: Female Gender: Female ID Number: 233503 ID Number: 145391 Clark, Jack D. M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 130784 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gender: Male Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: MC49000942 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 (559)353-6277 (559)353-6400 509 S. I St. Ste C NPI: 1104896083 NPI: 1609091602 NPI: 1891804076 Madera, CA 93637 License No: C150862 License No: A104105 License No: A093682 (559)664-4000 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence NPI: 1265571608 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: G056196 After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence (559)353-8038 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Spanish 5:00 PM Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

494 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Lanier, Andrea B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000942 509 S. I St. Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1750343158 License No: G051172	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Certification(s): CCS Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Riley, Ashley M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000942 509 S. I St. Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Surgical Hospital Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - MADERA - CALVIVA Chiropractor	(559)664-4000 NPI: 1770561516 License No: NP13724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)664-4000 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) General Surgery
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Poulsen, Eric J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000942 509 S. I St. Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1003819301 License No: A071284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	NPI: 1528528197 License No: A178268 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D.¹ 45 Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000942 509 S. I St. Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1801897194 License No: A095697 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Grilione, David D.C. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000818 344 E 6th St Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053571513 License No: DC26868 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Tue - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Family Nurse Practitioner Lurlay, Angela T. FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St. Madera, CA 93638	Iberdemaj, Rame D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1922294453 License No: A112001 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 7:15 AM - 8:00 PM Fri 7:15 AM - 5:30 PM Sat 7:45 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Albanian, Croatian, Serbian,Srpski Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Internal Medicine Nzeribe, Rex M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000818 344 E. Sixth St.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1053322503 License No: A095863 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:15 AM 8:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):

Ophthalmology

Hospital(s): None

Lawrence (P.A.)

Accessibility:

Extender(s): Threlfall,

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Spanish

Riley, Ashley M.D.^{4 5}
Gender: Female
ID Number: MC00000818
344 E. Sixth St.
Madera, CA 93638
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1528528197
License No: A178268
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM 8:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Accessibility:

Spanish

Madera CAMARENA HEALTH

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - WOMEN'S HEALTH CALVIVA

Internal Medicine

Grewal, **Kulraj M.D.**⁴ Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000817

124 S. A St. Madera, CA 93638

(559)664-4000

NPI: 1033775812 License No: A185698

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Saint Agnes Medical Center

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

CAMARENA HEALTH CENTERS - YOSEMITE AVE - CALVIVA

Pediatrics

Perez, Michelle R. M.D.⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000359 441 E. Yosemite Ave.

Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1629531785

License No: A178155
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Madera

Robinson Herasme, Mayra C. M.D.⁴

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000359
441 E. Yosemite Ave.
Madera, CA 93638
(559)664-4000
NPI: 1851797328
License No: A169015
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Sandoval, Guillermo M.D.4

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000359 441 E. Yosemite Ave. Madera, CA 93638 (559)664-4000

NPI: 1063552966 License No: G062609 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -8:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00

PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes

Medical Center

Extender(s): Elms, Russell

(NP)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Ashraf, Mohammad M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 059829

Madera

Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-2259 NPI: 1881616159 License No: A035686 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-2259 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

1260 E. Almond Ave.

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Gastroenterology

Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 264840 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1710255591 License No: A133960 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D.^{4 5}

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

496 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera Gender: Male ID Number: 061020 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-4000 NPI: 1831291863 License No: A045051 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Russian, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

General Surgery Arain, Mohammad A. M.D.²

Gender: Male
ID Number: 058376
1019 W. Yosemite Ave.
Madera, CA 93637
(559)673-8001
NPI: 1457386294
License No: A032711
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)673-8001
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Physician Language(s):

Arabic, Hindi, Puniabi,

Sindhi, Spanish, Urdu

Community Hospital,

Hospital(s): Clovis

Madera

Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Desantis, Stephen A. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male
ID Number: 503789
505 E. Almond Ave. Ste 109
Madera, CA 93637
(559)674-0061
NPI: 1366442584
License No: G040996
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)675-8990

Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None

Spanish

Hematology/Oncology

Rao, Ravi D. M.D.¹⁴⁵
Gender: Male
ID Number: 148291
9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-5460
NPI: 1417927054
License No: C053169
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):

Madera

Hospital(s): Community
Regional Medical Center,
Valley Children's Hospital,
Saint Agnes Medical Center,
Fresno Heart and Surgical
Hospital
Extender(s): Kaur, Navneet
(NP)
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Infectious Disease

Roshan, Bakht M.D.¹⁴⁵
Alternate Name: Roshan,
Bakhat
Gender: Male
ID Number: 188980
505 E. Almond Ave. Ste 109
Madera, CA 93637
(559)675-8990
NPI: 1639201502
License No: A120800
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)675-8990
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Hospital(s): None

Ophthalmology

Lin, Ning M.D.^{2 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 127196
2325 W. Cleveland Avenue
Ste 103
Madera, CA 93637
(559)674-4700
NPI: 1821094012
License No: A080829

Madera

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 1:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Cantonese, Mandarin
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Orthopedic Surgery

Rebel, Cyril W. M.D.^{1 4 5}
Gender: Male
ID Number: 060981
1210 E. Almond Ave Ste A
Madera, CA 93637
(559)661-0476
NPI: 1952479180
License No: A062819
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM 5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):
Dutch, French, Spanish
Hospital(s): None

Pain Management

Parmar, Ashok M. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male
ID Number: 129498
509 S. I St. Ste B
Madera, CA 93637
(833)478-1818
NPI: 1164419073
License No: A089459
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM 4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

6:00 PM

Madera Madera Madera Madera Physician Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Male Accessibility: Spanish (559)675-5006 ID Number: 264840 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Hospital(s): None **General Surgery** Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. 2:00 PM Madera, CA 93637 Anwar, Muhammad A. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen Office Staff Language(s): (559)299-9395 M.D.⁴⁵ Spanish NPI: 1710255591 (NP) Gender: Male Accessibility: Physician Language(s): License No: A133960 ID Number: 058375 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Spanish, Urdu **Cultural Competence** 1210 E. Almond Ave Ste A Hospital(s): None Training Completed: Yes **Physical Medicine Rehab** Madera, CA 93637 Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -Kang, Ho H. M.D.¹⁴⁵ (559)675-2664 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Alternate Name: KANG. NPI: 1477632651 PM **CENTRAL VALLEY HENRY H** License No: C042620 Office Staff Language(s): **MEDICAL PROVIDERS-**Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** Russian, Spanish FRESNO COUNTY ID Number: 058487 Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Cardiology/Cardiovascular Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -816 W. Yosemite Ave. Ste Spanish. Urdu 5:00 PM 102 Disease Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s): Madera, CA 93637 Ashraf, Mohammad M.D.^{4 5} Community Hospital. Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu (559)674-7054 Gender: Male Community Regional NPI: 1356349260 Hospital(s): None ID Number: 059829 Medical Center, Fresno License No: A464100 1260 E. Almond Ave. Arain, Mohammad A. M.D.² Heart and Surgical Hospital **Cultural Competence** Madera, CA 93637 Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes (559)673-2259 Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -NPI: 1881616159 ID Number: 058376 Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D.45 5:00 PM License No: A035686 1019 W. Yosemite Ave. Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93637 ID Number: 061020 Spanish Training Completed: Yes (559)673-8001 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Physician Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1457386294 Madera, CA 93637 Korean, Spanish (559)673-2259 License No: A032711 (559)673-4000 Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** NPI: 1831291863 Accessibility: 5:00 PM Training Completed: Yes License No: A045051 Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Office Staff Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: Cultural Competence Rheumatology (559)673-8001 Spanish Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Khalid, Yasmeen M.D.¹⁴⁵ Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -Puniabi. Urdu 6:00 PM Gender: Female 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Hospital(s): Clovis Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 570132

Madera, CA 93637

NPI: 1548291156

(559)675-5006

1260 E. Almond Ave.

License No: A062895

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

498 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Russian, Spanish, Urdu

Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,

Russian, Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi,

Sindhi, Spanish, Urdu

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Self Reported Accessibility:

Desantis, Stephen A. M.D.4

Hospital(s): None

Gender: Male

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Gastroenterology

Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D.45

Medical Center

Accessibility:

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera	
ID Number: 503789 1280 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-9021 NPI: 1366442584	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5460 NPI: 1013032713 License No: A106094	Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
License No: G040996	Cultural Competence	Orthopedic Surgery	Physical Medicine Rehab	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): English, Spanish Physician Language(s): English Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hematology/Oncology	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5460 Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Tue 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Rebel, Cyril W. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 060981 1210 E. Almond Ave Ste A Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-0476 NPI: 1952479180 License No: A062819 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Kang, Ho H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Alternate Name: KANG, HENRY H Gender: Male ID Number: 058487 816 W. Yosemite Ave. Ste 102 Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-7054 NPI: 1356349260 License No: A464100 Cultural Competence	
Rao, Ravi D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Ophthalmology	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	
Gender: Male ID Number: 148291	Lin, Ning M.D. ^{2 5}	Dutch, French, Spanish Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male	Pain Management	Office Staff Language(s):	
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5460 NPI: 1417927054 License No: C053169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	ID Number: 127196 2325 W. Cleveland Avenue Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-4700 Email:eyeandvision@ev-cc.c	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818	Spanish Physician Language(s): Korean, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	OM	NPI: 1164419073	Podiatry	
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Kaur, Navneet (NP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Oncology Estrada, Dexter T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 167274	NPI: 1821094012 License No: A080829 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional	License No: A089459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Mercy Hospital Bakersfield	Hessman, Jeffrey A. DPM ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 560905 1111 W. Fourth St. Bldg. C Ste A Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-0061 NPI: 1538263819 License No: E002042 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera Madera Madera Madera Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: Hospital(s): None Hmong, Laotian, Spanish 5:00 PM (559)353-6425 **CHARLIE MITCHELL** Physician Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): **RURAL HEALTH CLINIC** Hmong, Laotian, Spanish 5:00 PM Hmong (White) **Pediatric Development** Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Johnson, Jennifer L. M.D.4 Hmong (White) Accessibility: Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Gender: Female Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Hmong (White) Burke, Patrick B. M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: MC00000829 Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Gender: Male 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Certification(s): CCS,CHDP Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) ID Number: MC00000829 100 Accessibility: 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Sosa, Carmela E. M.D.² Madera, CA 93636 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 100 Gender: Female (559)353-6425 Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: MC00000829 Vu, Albert H. M.D.4 NPI: 1194143057 (559)353-6425 Gender: Male 41169 Goodwin Way Ste License No: A149107 NPI: 1942456165 ID Number: MC00000829 Cultural Competence License No: C132773 Madera, CA 93636 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Training Completed: No Cultural Competence (559)353-6425 100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1538392642 Madera, CA 93636 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: License No: A095150 (559)353-6425 Office Staff Language(s): (559)353-6425 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1194245563 Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes License No: A158260 Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Hmong (White) Office Staff Language(s): (559)353-6425 Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Accessibility: Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): **Pediatrics** Hospital(s): None Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Brownell, Joel D. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Spanish Hmong (White) Gender: Male Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): Valley Children's ID Number: MC00000829 Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D.4 Hospital Accessibility: 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Gender: Male Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) 100 ID Number: MC00000829 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Madera, CA 93636 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Ved, Neepa J. M.D.4 (559)353-6425 Wijegunawardena, Ama S. 100 Gender: Female NPI: 1083681506 M.D.4 Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: MC00000829 License No: A064313 (559)353-6425 41169 Goodwin Way Ste Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1750393617 100 ID Number: MC00000829 Training Completed: Yes License No: G078162 Madera, CA 93636 41169 Goodwin Way Ste After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** 100 (559)353-6425 (559)353-6425 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1235177742 Madera, CA 93636

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)353-6425

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

500 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

License No: A067164

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes (559)353-6425

NPI: 1649583410

License No: A125459

	Spec	ialist	
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	(559)449-4350	(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1497766141	NPI: 1477672806	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)353-6425	License No: A065149	License No: C168915	11:59 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Hmong, Laotian, Spanish	11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Polish
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Sinhalese	Spanish	Spanish	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Children's Hospital
Hospital	Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Hospital	Domanski, Marek M.D. ^{4 6}
CHILDNET MEDICAL	Children's Hospital	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
ASSOCIATES - FRESNO	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 166588
FFS	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cho, Minji M.D. ¹⁴⁶	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
	Carey, Josemine M. M.D. ¹⁴	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Anesthesiology	6	ID Number: 223076	(559)449-4350
Aliason, Inger P. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1619064037
Gender: Female	ID Number: 237081	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A109878
ID Number: 139040	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	· ·	NPI: 1184985632	Training Completed: No
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A147218	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)449-4350	(559)449-4350		11:59 PM
NPI: 1093938524	NPI: 1477895753	Cultural Competence	
License No: A084155	License No: A135270	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence		Spanish
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Spanish	Spanish	Korean, Spanish	Children's Hospital
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Fernandez, Marino R.
Memorial Hospital, Valley	Hospital	Cudilo, Elizabeth M. M.D. ^{4 6}	M.D. ^{4 6}
Children's Hospital	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 231763	ID Number: 067598
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cederburg, Michelle B.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
,	M.D. ^{4 6}	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
Almon, Christine M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Female	(559)449-4350	(559)449-4350
Gender: Female	ID Number: 223752	NPI: 1982831863	NPI: 1871688739
ID Number: 087323	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A115153	License No: A051029

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Kanaparthy, Sri Smitha
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{1 4 6}
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Spanish	Accessibility:	Hill, Robert B. M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 266883
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Grua, Michelle S. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	ID Number: 264775	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350
Accessibility:	ID Number: 191628	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1013169671
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350	License No: C168037
Fontes, Andres D.O. ^{4 6}	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1861871337	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	(559)449-4350	License No: A169625	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 294204	NPI: 1205845815	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: G167496	Training Completed: No	4:30 PM
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Spanish
NPI: 1174056758	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
License No: 20A21339	11:59 PM	Spanish	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Accessibility:
11:59 PM	Spanish	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Children's Hospital	Lester, Melissa M.D. ^{4 6}
Spanish	Hospital	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 294194
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Kan, Jenny M. M.D. ^{4 6}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital(s): None	Hansen, Timothy W. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	6	ID Number: 281288	(559)449-4350
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1366937484
Goltiao, Darren H. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	ID Number: 006808	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A188208
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 243026	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1740613355	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350	License No: A164333	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1083709927	Cultural Competence	12:00 PM
(559)449-4350	License No: G068030	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1265877831	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
License No: A136612	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Urdu
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital
	•	Hospital(s): None	Mazid, Nourah D.O. ^{4 6}
		. ,	mazia, itodiali D.O.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

502 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 245171	(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1770902983	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A147034	12:00 PM	Spanish
(559)353-3000	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
NPI: 1407292329	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Memorial Hospital, Valley
License No: 20A16267	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Urdu	Children's Hospital
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Cardiology/Cardiovascular
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Tran, Bruce M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Disease
Office Staff Language(s):	Gujarati, Hindi	Gender: Male	Lui, George K. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 231766	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 192604
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Seiden, Newton L. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)449-4350	Madera, CA 93636
Memorial Hospital, Valley	Gender: Male	NPI: 1730481755	(559)353-5745
Children's Hospital	ID Number: 015386	License No: A114006	NPI: 1588639231
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	License No: A123877
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Morton, Randall D. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)449-4350	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	NPI: 1164519674	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 053053	License No: G068506	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
(559)449-4350	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1457446114	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Spanish
License No: G070439	Office Staff Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Children's Hospital	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cardiovascular Surgery
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Voora, Sivasai B. M.D. ^{4 6}	Ceresnak, Scott R. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	,	ID Number: 053127	ID Number: 196769
Spanish	Shlimum, Audesho M.D. ¹⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital(s): None		Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	(559)449-4350	(559)353-5459
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 284645	NPI: 1619062320	NPI: 1649396235
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A048239	License No: A103868
Parikh, Foram A. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 257016	(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
	NPI: 1952822454	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A176627	J.UU F IVI	4:30 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

MaderaMaderaMaderaMaderaOffice Staff Language(s):Physician Language(s):Physician Language(s):Office Staff Language(s):Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, UrduFarsi Hospital(s): Bakersfield Physician Language(s):Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's HospitalPhysician Language(s)Physician Language(s):Memorial Hospital, ValleyHospitalSpanish	e(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Farsi Spanish Spanish Spanish Urdu Hospital(s): Bakersfield Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(e(s):
Urdu Hospital(s): Bakersfield Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(
	'c)·
Trysloidir Edriguage (5). Wernoriai Flospitai, Valley Flospitai Opariisir	(S).
Spanish Children's Hospital Accessibility: Hospital(s): Valley Cl	nildren's
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hospital	illuloi13
Hospital Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Endocrinology Accessibility:	
Limited/D ER IR ET	
Cardon Formula Cakan, Nedim M.D.	
ID Noveley 400700 ID Noveley 900070	
0200 Velley Obildrenia Di 0200 Velley Obildrenia Di	
Madera, CA 93636 9300 Valley Children	's Pl.
(559)353-5450 (559)449-4350 (559)353-6600 Madera, CA 93636	
NPI: 1073670907 NPI: 1194168351 NPI: 1417995531 (559)353-7290	
License No: C056164 License No: A140721 License No: C055039 NPI: 1215162607	
Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence License No: A08801	1
Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed:	No
5:00 PM 5:00 PM (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00) AM -
Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	
Spanish Spanish 5:00 PM Office Staff Language	e(s):
Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	, ,
Spanish, Tamil German Spanish Physician Language	(s):
Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish	- 9 - 1 - 1 - 1 -
Accessibility: Accessibility: Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Cl	niiaren's
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Critical Care Medicine Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Emergency Medicine Hospital Hospital Accessibility:	
Limited(P FR IR F T)	
Banmanpour, Namyar Doniger, Stephanie J. 700000000000000000000000000000000000	
M.D. 145 M.D. 146 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Gender: Male Gender: Male Gender: Male	IVI.D.
Ochider Female Control of Control	
Jones, Stephanie A. D.O. ⁴³ 0200 Velley Children	'e Pl
9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gender: Female	311.
ID Number: 169953 (550)252 7200	
NPI: 1659383461	
Hint: 1997-01924 Nr. 1990-222019 Madera, CA 93636 License No. A07216	5
Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No. Training Completed: NPI: 1184/7/120 Training Completed:	
License No. 20A11813 After Hours Phone N	
5:00 PM (559)353-7290	
Office Otaff Language (a): Office Otaff Language (a): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30) AM -
Spanish Spanish Spanish Spanish Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

504 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Witt, Peter D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Tamil, Telugu Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital
Gender: Male	Gates, John V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
ID Number: 022871 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male ID Number: 127596	Interventional Radiology	Kim, Stanley T. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1841233285 License No: A044774 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6277 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5460 NPI: 1992773550 License No: A092079 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5480 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251946 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)272-2933 NPI: 1609139591 License No: A156014 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes	Gender: Male ID Number: 236576 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1790779791 License No: C151887 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes
Hematology	Hiv/Aids	Medical Center	Medical Center
Balasa, Vinod V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 188223 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5480 NPI: 1538190160 License No: A063509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Boken, Daniel J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 104073 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6450 NPI: 1538250808 License No: G086899 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Davis, Trevor Z. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 251947 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1336301415 License No: 20A14020 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264757 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)272-2933 NPI: 1891140844 License No: A143291 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Esters, Danielle B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Spanish	Spanish	Davis-Nelson, Shareece A.	ID Number: 067304
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 195911	(559)353-5068
Accessibility:	Basraon, Sanmaan K.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1780643346
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G060954
Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	ID Number: 206814	NPI: 1699980243	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 251953	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A097214	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6700	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-5917	NPI: 1205031887	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
NPI: 1558504720	License No: A118257	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
License No: A128619	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Haeri, Sina M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital	Gender: Male
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 291251
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Edwards-Silva, Racine N.	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6700
Hospital, Saint Agnes	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	NPI: 1730357039
Medical Center	Chan, Linda C. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 141728	License No: C176475
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 240561	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Maternal & Fetal Medicine	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6700	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Applewhite, Liat M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1912934472	11:59 PM
Gender: Female	(559)353-5745 NPI: 1235103649	License No: G087527 Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 285649	License No: G085447	Training Completed: No	Spanish Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	4:30 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
(559)353-6700	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
NPI: 1710093000	5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
License No: G179749	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Spanish	
Training Completed: No	- p	- L 2	Hole, James W. D.O. ^{4 5}

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

506 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	License No: A144588	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 256528	ID Number: 276965	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
(559)353-6700	(559)353-6700	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1205818465	NPI: 1134239338	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
License No: 20A17508	License No: C170638	Spanish	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	District Hospital, Valley
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Children's Hospital, Saint
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Agnes Medical Center
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Hospital	Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Walton, David L. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Urdu	Sawai, Shirley K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	ID Number: 236782
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Hindi	ID Number: 166019	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hanford, Kaweah Delta	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
District Hospital, Valley	Miller, Edward E. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6700
Children's Hospital, Saint	Gender: Male	(559)353-6700	NPI: 1871565416
Agnes Medical Center	ID Number: 233089	NPI: 1952360356	License No: G074318
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: G088794	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Konchak, Peter S. D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6700	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	NPI: 1992142814	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
ID Number: 293604	License No: A148873	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6700	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1669452025	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
License No: 20A21313	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Stark, Craig F. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Neonatal-Perinatal
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Medicine
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 254217	Dosado, Jose Marius D.
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Urdu	Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	(559)353-6700	ID Number: 233503
Hindi	ID Number: 283783	NPI: 1386788081	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: G049402	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	(559)353-8038
Lubarsky, Suzanne L.	(559)353-6700	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1104896083
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	NPI: 1811377948		License No: C150862
			2.00.100 110. 0 100002

Madera Madera Madera Madera **Cultural Competence** License No: A097588 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 11:59 PM 5:00 PM (559)353-8038 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -(559)353-8769 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Spanish Spanish Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Spanish Spanish Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Spanish Accessibility: Spanish, Tagalog Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Ali. Anum M.D.45 Agrawal, Pulak M.D.^{4 5} Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Accessibility: Gender: Female Gender: Female Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Narang, Radhika M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 264880 ID Number: 263386 Gender: Female Neonatology 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 231817 Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 Adie. Mohammad A. M.D.4 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-8038 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1417365008 Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1578979787 Gender: Male (559)353-3000 License No: A149538 License No: A168502 ID Number: 285582 NPI: 1902187289 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. License No: A146122 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Madera, CA 93636 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** (559)353-8038 11:59 PM 11:59 PM Training Completed: No NPI: 1629270608 After Hours Phone Number: Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): License No: A091307 (559)353-8038 Spanish Spanish Cultural Competence Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Training Completed: No 11:59 PM Spanish Spanish Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hospital(s): None 11:59 PM Spanish Hanford, Adventist Health Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Reedley, Kaweah Delta Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Spanish District Hospital, Valley Aouthmany, Moustafa M. Urdu Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta Children's Hospital, Saint M.D.45 Physician Language(s): District Hospital, Valley Agnes Medical Center Gender: Male Hindi Children's Hospital Accessibility: ID Number: 254747 Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Agarwal, Prashant M.D.^{1 4 5} 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Agu, Cindy O. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Madera, CA 93636 Gender: Male Patel, Anupama M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Female (559)353-8038 ID Number: 273414 Gender: Female ID Number: 283419 NPI: 1164419834 9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 139646 9300 Valley Children's Pl. License No: C145911 Madera, CA 93636 **Cultural Competence** 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8769 (559)353-8038 Training Completed: No Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1770714834

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: C173176

(559)353-3000

NPI: 1972644763

508 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1215381975

License No: 20A20083

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital	Hospital
Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
District Hospital, Valley	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Children's Hospital	Accessibility:	Dapaah-Siakwan, Fredrick	Ibonia, Katrina T. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Chokshi, Naisha B. M.D. ¹⁴	Gender: Male	ID Number: 260717
Box, David M. M.D. ^{4 5}	5	ID Number: 242470	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 263432	ID Number: 272548	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-8038
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8769	NPI: 1811200124
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1811252182	License No: A165664
(559)353-8038	(559)353-8038	License No: A152930	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1225436553	NPI: 1255717153	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A167065	License No: A170278	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Lan, Wen-Chun J. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital, Saint Agnes	Accessibility:	Helbock Jr, Harold J. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male
Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5	ID Number: 139662
Accessibility:	Concina, Vanessa Anne	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 034900	Madera, CA 93636
Brock, Lee J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8769
Gender: Male	ID Number: 252287	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1750452447
ID Number: 291021	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8769	License No: A092292
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1235196197	Cultural Competence
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-8038	License No: G018015	Training Completed: No
(559)353-8033	NPI: 1336453919	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1912008871	License No: A160759	Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM
License No: A908023	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	(559)353-8769	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
12:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
	Spanish	Spanish	Community Hospital,

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): None Shah, Vidhi P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 263098 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Female ID Number: 295724 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038
•	•	ID Number: 263098 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1497012033 License No: A164245 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Singh, Himanshu M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 258213 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5745 NPI: 1447663778 License No: A141827 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health Selma, Valley Children's Hospital	(559)353-8038 NPI: 1942475280 License No: A095843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Younis, Usama M. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 234517 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1740412766 License No: A151477 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Neurology
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Urdu Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Soto, Susan M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hutchison, Harol T. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 007780

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	_	olalist	
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8030 NPI: 1831155654 License No: G036024 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 239073 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1114127685 License No: C151265 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Madera NPI: 1902003460 License No: A124705 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-6453 NPI: 1376575175 License No: A055750 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6453 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Leba, Thu Ba M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Oda, Jon E. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 108735 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5141 NPI: 1215974563	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pathology Bansal, Vinod K. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male
Ophthalmology Schmidt, Clair D.O.4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 204209 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6202 NPI: 1831387950 License No: 20A13424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 186822 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1366633554 License No: A121441 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Loveland, Kerry L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A087272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5141 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Japanese, Laotian, Mandarin, Sign Language, Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Otolaryngology	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5700 NPI: 1225143977 License No: A045776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Orthopedic Surgery Gholve, Purushottam A. M.D.145	Gender: Male ID Number: 196841 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941	Rowe, Mark R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 093630 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Chandrasekar, Indira D. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Female

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
ID Number: 151509 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5700 NPI: 1154555829
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8769 NPI: 1083799472 License No: A095210 Cultural Competence	Aquino, Paolo M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 187423 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1497031892 License No: A123779 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A135658 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-8769 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1154507952 License No: A119874 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None	Hindi Hospital(s): Stanford Health Care, Valley Children's Hospital, Lucile Salter Packard Children's Hospital at Stanford	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283363 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	Dubin, Anne M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 056505 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1891158259 License No: A152112 Cultural Competence
Pediatric Cardiology	ID Number: 233348	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Appleton, Robert S. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 166360 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6527 NPI: 1861464273 License No: G088927 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1497031892 License No: A123779 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1306860036 License No: G081498 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Dykes, John C. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 226213	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Heragu, Narakesari P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 109969 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1336259670
Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 233348	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1336259670 License No: C051536

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6400	11:59 PM	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hanford, Valley Children's	Manalo, Rachel D.O.4 5	Owada, Carl Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	Restrepo, Miguel S. M.D. ¹⁴
Hospital	Gender: Female	Gender: Male	5
Certification(s): CCS	ID Number: 228523	ID Number: 068647	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 107546
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6257	(559)353-6257	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	NPI: 1033520937	NPI: 1427168624	(559)353-6257
ID Number: 282399	License No: 20A14412	License No: G071892	NPI: 1174582845 License No: A087656 Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A087656
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
(559)353-6257	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1609220268	5:00 PM	(559)353-6257	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A154108	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 4:30	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Spanish	PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	AM - 4:30 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
6:00 PM	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Children's Hospital,	Spanish	Hospital
Urdu	Adventist Health Delano,	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Kern Medical Center	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hindi	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Rosenthal, David N. M.D. ¹⁴
Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5
Lerraughn, Morgan M.	Motonaga, Kara S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Ozdemir, Ege M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
D.O. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Gender: Female	ID Number: 056506
Gender: Male	ID Number: 172151	ID Number: 282738	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
ID Number: 254952	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	(559)535-6258
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6257	(559)353-6257	NPI: 1427236744
(559)353-6257	NPI: 1073709648	NPI: 1538549571	License No: G081545
NPI: 1760724975	License No: A095446	License No: A171806	Cultural Competence
License No: 20A17103			Training Completed: No

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Children's Hospital
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Stanford Health	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Care	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Dorfman, Molly V. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Burny, Ilyas M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Gender: Female
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 231749
Sharma, Chetan M.D. ^{4 5}	Pediatric Critical Care	ID Number: 167125	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	Alsheikh, Batool J. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 284302	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	(559)449-4350
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 244405	(559)449-4350	NPI: 1639311905
Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1235140559	License No: A116267
(559)353-5745	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C053612	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1861808834	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A181258	NPI: 1023367422	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	License No: A136923	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Urdu	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Children's Hospital
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Arabic, Spanish	Children's Hospital	Accessibility:
Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Holmes, Adam R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Chairez, Ariel M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
Simbre II, Valerianp C.	Arastu, Ali S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	ID Number: 129390
M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	ID Number: 220063	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	ID Number: 265625	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 105191	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)449-4350
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)449-4350	NPI: 1821183773
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-3000	NPI: 1285860106	License No: A072700
(559)353-6257	NPI: 1871024091	License No: A137276	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1487764692	License No: A140337	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A084280	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun, Sat 6:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	11:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed,	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
(559)353-6257	TI FIGORAM FOR DIA	Snanish	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Thu, Fri 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM

(559)353-6257

514 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5550
Pediatric Emergency	Barnes, Kayla M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1598025116
Medicine	Gender: Female	(559)353-5803	License No: A135002
Alvarez, Rita M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 274410	NPI: 1396786315 License No: A065000	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -
ID Number: 280938	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1144617879 License No: A172490	(559)353-5803	Spanish
(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1427304120	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Spanish
License No: C172752	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish	Garcia, Francisco J. M.D. ¹
12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	4 5
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 086783
Spanish	Hospital	Cooper-Sood, Jonathan B.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	(559)353-5803
Accessibility:	Bayer, Matthew M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 202259	NPI: 1972613032
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A062774
Bakir, Bayan M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 058090	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 286833	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1124310529	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5807	License No: A126318	5:00 PM
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1245370147	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-5580	License No: G076944	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1033476924	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish
License No: C180235	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Spanish	Hospital
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hours: Sun - Mon 12:00 AM	Spanish	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
- 11:59 PM Tue 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Godorov, Diane F. D.O. ^{4 5}
12:00 PM Wed - Thu - Fri -	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 290192
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Feudale, Brent A. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
	,	ID Number: 224242	(559)353-5803
		9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1942377015
Physician Language(s): Hindi	Bryan, Paul A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male		` '

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
License No: 20A15320	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Jackson, Amanda M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital	Gender: Female
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 286723
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): None	Indra, Erin M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636
Urdu	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-5883
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 288534	NPI: 1770875841
German	Hersh, Melissa M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C182782
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Hospital	ID Number: 250052	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No
Hassan, Keith M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1407177082	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C183219	12:00 PM
ID Number: 290950	(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1316253545	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A149931	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu
(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1619945185	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi
License No: G184721	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Jacob, Jinsy M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Gender: Female
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 285026
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Indra, Sean W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)353-5803
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	NPI: 1124433610
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 288553	License No: C181719
Hospital(s): None	Hoehler, Amanda E. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 157415	(559)353-5803	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hazboun, Michael C. M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1427349091	11:59 PM
5	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C183024	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	(559)353-5700	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
ID Number: 247527	NPI: 1265606776	Training Completed: No	Urdu
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C131696	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	12:00 PM	Hindi
(559)353-5550	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1558755678	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital
License No: A148096	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Johnson, Chelsea M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 286733
		Hospital	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
(559)353-5700	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hospital
NPI: 1063443331	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
License No: C172583	(559)353-5803	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Nazari, Ramin M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Spanish	Gender: Male
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 290574
11:59 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Mittal, Daaman M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)353-5803
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	NPI: 1669756409
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 281958	License No: C184786
Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Lababidi, Ahmed M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Hospital	Gender: Male	(559)353-5803	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Kilpatrick, Robert M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 291599	NPI: 1447803127	11:59 PM
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A179092	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 285014	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No	Urdu
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1669038865	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-8038	License No: A185275	11:59 PM	Hindi
NPI: 1194718064	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
License No: C170438	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Nwaogu, Kingsley M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Urdu	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 290536
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
11:59 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Morgan, Melanie A. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5803
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	NPI: 1013350834
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 200509	License No: C183178
Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hospital	Long, Katharine C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	(559)353-5550 NPI: 1134135171	12:00 PM
Kriwanek Rappleye, Kelly	ID Number: 228334	License No: C056119	Office Staff Language(s):
L. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 200511	(559)353-5005	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1639443104	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A119576	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
(559)603-7300	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Accessibility:
NPI: 1346240520	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
License No: A091018	•	Spanish	Nwosu, Vivian I. M.D. ^{4 5}
			,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Female ID Number: 204142	License No: G157727 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Spanish
(559)353-5803	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1851565600	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish
License No: A130846	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Arabic, Spanish	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital	Ali, Omar M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	Hospital	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 129496
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Wong, Myra W. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Physician Language(s):	Pollack III, Henry C. M.D. ⁴⁵	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Gender: Male	ID Number: 203099	(559)353-6600
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 200539	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1568402188
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C051061
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence
Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	(559)353-5803	NPI: 1225146616	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	NPI: 1356357388	License No: A130621	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 168548	License No: A077462	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
(559)353-5803	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1063711067	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
License No: A115696	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Alnayem, Weam M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 293936
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Pediatric Endocrinology	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Abugroun, Isra H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Sahouria-Rukab, Julieanna	Gender: Female	(559)298-3858
Hindi	J. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 263851	NPI: 1487170247
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A186130
Olson, Elis M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 200504	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 272553	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1437576436	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803	License No: A167777	11:59 PM
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1801060462	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-5803	License No: A105845	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1285629923		0 - 1	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1285629923

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Arabic	Accessibility:	ID Number: 271245	(559)353-5745
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1598794596
Hospital	Elbashir, Asaad M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C141896
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 243121	NPI: 1912392945	Training Completed: Yes
Chen, Jarreau S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A147765	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: 255434	(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1841558657	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A155240	6:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1205276458	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
License No: A155889	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Baig, Ayesha S. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 265004
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Gastroenterology	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Hindi	Ahuja, Neha M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	(559)353-5745
Spanish	Hospital	ID Number: 257864	NPI: 1972919801
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Mendiratta, Meenal S.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A169830
Hospital	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-5745	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 229446	NPI: 1750728358	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Clemente Gonzales, Ethel	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A161224	5:00 PM
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Spanish
ID Number: 277059	NPI: 1487946091	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A130380	5:00 PM	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Accessibility:
NPI: 1497986731	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
License No: C175083	5:00 PM	Spanish	Berauer, John-Paul M.D. ¹⁴
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	5
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 253537
5:00 PM	Spanish	Au Yeung, Karla J. M.D. ¹⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	5	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-5745
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 219111	NPI: 1154640860
Spanish	Shum, Betty J. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A156606

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 199855
Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Genetics	(559)353-6400
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Dimmock, David P. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1982927729 License No: A109685
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Gender: Male	Cultural Competence
Spanish	·	ID Number: 240410	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Lingannan, Archana M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	_	Madera, CA 93636	5:00 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	(559)353-6400	Office Staff Language(s):
	ID Number: 269939	NPI: 1275796419	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Finch, Michael H. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C146669	Urdu
ID Number: 164671	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5745 NPI: 1902272644	Training Completed: No	Hindi
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A171378	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hospital
NPI: 1770692923	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Joseph, Maries M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: G035442	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Gender: Female
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Urdu	ID Number: 130784
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Hindi	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):		(559)353-6400
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Tamil	Gangaram, Balram M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1891804076
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	License No: A093682
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 275450	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Minkoff, Nathan Z. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital	Gender: Male	NPI: 1841369519	5:00 PM
Accessibility:	ID Number: 272164	License No: C155846	Office Staff Language(s):
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Lee, Jamie E. D.O. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female	(559)353-5745	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
ID Number: 282339	NPI: 1104211945	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Community
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A172245	Office Staff Language(s):	Regional Medical Center,
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Valley Children's Hospital
(559)353-5700	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
NPI: 1912351420	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
License No: 20A19638	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Levine, Fred M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 034331
	= :		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gold, June-Anne M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1154493476	Training Completed: No	Hebrew, Spanish	Hospital
License No: G065341	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Pediatric
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Winter, Susan C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hematology/Oncology
4:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	Crouse, Vonda L. M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	ID Number: 018536	Gender: Female
Spanish Physician Language (s):	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 066990
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): None		(559)353-6400	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Rope, Alan M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1679686653	(559)353-5460
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	License No: G041843	NPI: 1467429787
· ·	ID Number: 270812	Cultural Competence	License No: G030158
Nunes, Mark E. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes
ID Number: 278103	(559)353-6400 NPI: 1619056181	(559)353-6400	After Hours Phone Number:
9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	License No: C161932	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(559)353-5480
(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1063466027	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	5:00 PM
License No: G073873	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	French, Spanish	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Spanish
5:00 PM	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): None
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Woods, Jeremy D. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hindi	Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 255071	Green-Murphy, Audrey K. D.O. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Sidlow, Richard M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 274942
Hospital	ID Number: 265958	(559)353-6400	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1184041360	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A141789	(559)353-6600
Prasun, Pankaj M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1912297003
Gender: Male	NPI: 1689647380	Training Completed: No	License No: 20A19146
ID Number: 294751	License No: A170253	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	Training Completed: No
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6400	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	5:00 PM
NPI: 1699922369	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A153575	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish
	Spanish		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Sathi, Bindu K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female
Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	ID Number: 145586
Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 153635	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Accessibility:	Razzaqi, Faisal S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)653-5460
Ozeran, James D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 157808	(559)353-5480	NPI: 1689648180
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1093872483	License No: A103821
ID Number: 102051	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A088624	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5460	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1780875658	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)353-5480	License No: A109943	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)353-5480
NPI: 1427060391	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A066825	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	(559)353-5700	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Malayalam, Tamil	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-5480	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
4:30 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Urdu	•	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 095991	Pediatric Infectious
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Disease
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Sahib, Sarah M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Deveikis, Audra A. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital	Gender: Female	(559)353-5460	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	ID Number: 296630	NPI: 1508991316	ID Number: 503945
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A064985	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Rao, Latha B. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Female	(559)353-5480	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	(559)353-6450
ID Number: 197266	NPI: 1518487636	(559)353-5480	NPI: 1558461327
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A169730	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A040896
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
(559)353-5480	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
NPI: 1740447267	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A127286	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong (Blue/Green),	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Laotian, Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Urdu
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital Accessibility:	Titapiwatanakun, Ruetima	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Ezeanolue, Echezona M.D. ^{4 5}

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 296635	(559)353-6450	Training Completed: No	Spanish
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1538260393	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A103917	5:00 PM	Mandarin, Spanish
(559)353-5700	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1598743254	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital
License No: C188191	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Xiao, Nianzhou M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 255256
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): None	Kamal, Syed S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Urdu	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	(559)353-5770
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 069175	NPI: 1659504959
Hindi	Pediatric Nephrology	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C161300
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Barayan, Sahar S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Hospital	Gender: Female	(559)353-5770	Training Completed: No
Mhaissen, Mohammad N.	ID Number: 140032	NPI: 1346292836	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A052973	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 213553	(559)353-5770	Training Completed: No	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1083659296	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A060604	5:00 PM	Spanish
(559)353-6450	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1124258025	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Accessibility:
License No: A135708	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Pediatric Neurology
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Appu, Merveen M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 231669
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Tzeng, Julia W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Arabic	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 196863	(559)353-6215
Arabic, Laotian, Spanish	Jinadu, Laide M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1194046193
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A148984
Hospital	ID Number: 233988	(559)353-5770	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1912106634	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A106697	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Vijayan, Vini M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(661)564-3300	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Gender: Female	NPI: 1063695799	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 257559	License No: A091917	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

524 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Valero Fonseca, Javier
Malayalam, Tamil	Hospital	Hospital	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Extender(s): Patel, Minal A.	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	(FNP), Vander Plaats,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 239991
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Sharon Q. (NP)	Shapiro, Kevin A. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
David, Raymund R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 205870	(559)353-6215
ID Number: 149371	Lugo, Giancarlo J. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1972642239
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C153203
Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 263802	(559)353-6215	Cultural Competence
(559)353-6215	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1306006374	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1346216652	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A125891	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A106007	(559)353-6215	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1366881674	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	License No: A166670	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Yang, Yiting M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 262464
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Silva Colon, Milagros M.D. ¹	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Ehrreich, Steven T. M.D. ¹⁴	Hospital	45	Madera, CA 93636
5	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-6215
Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 263075	NPI: 1508122318
ID Number: 077227	Santos, Cesar C. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A146472
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 225786	(559)353-6215	Training Completed: No
(559)353-6215	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1881020691	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1780651893	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A167992	5:00 PM
License No: G085628	(559)353-6215	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1851377790	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Training Completed: Yes	License No: C144326	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6215	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Neurosurgery
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Brown, Erik C. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 294764

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Spanish

Spanish

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.NPI: 1063801207Cultural CompetenceOffice Staff Language(s):Ste GE07License No: 20A19824Training Completed: NoSpanishMadera, CA 93636Cultural CompetenceHours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Physician Language(s):Physician Language(s):(559)353-6277Training Completed: No11:59 PMSpanishNPI: 1396130100Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - License No: A1901354:30 PMHindi, Punjabi, Spanish, UrduLimited(P,EB,IB,E,T)Cultural CompetenceOffice Staff Language(s):UrduLimited(P,EB,IB,E,T)Training Completed: NoHindi, Punjabi, Spanish, UrduPhysician Language(s):Kuba, Megan M.D.4 55:00 PMPhysician Language(s):HindiHospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): Valley Children's Pl.Hospital C. M.D.4 5Modera, CA 93636SpanishHospital(s): Valley Children's Pl.Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5Madera, CA 93636NPI: 1609902386Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.1 4 5Gender: FemaleID Number: 203222NPI: 1609902386SpanishMohammad, Laila M. M.D.4 5Madera, CA 93636Cultural CompetenceCultural Competence5Gender: FemaleID Number: 290652Training Completed: No1D Number: 1686679300 Valley Children's Pl.NPI: 1437387081Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 Training Completed: No NPI: 1396130100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - License No: A190135 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Signal Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Priebele, Jill C. M.D.4-5 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 P300 Valley Children's PI. Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 P300 Valley Children's PI. Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 P300 Valley Children's PI. Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4-5 NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4-5 NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hospital(s): None Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 P300 Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi Hours: Mon - Fri
(559)353-6277Training Completed: No NPI: 1396130100Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM11:59 PMSpanish Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PMUrdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): NoneKuba, Megan M.D.4 5 Gender: Female Hospital(s): Valley Children's HospitalSpanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital(s): NoneFriebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 9300 Valley Children's PI.Madera, CA 93636 Cultural CompetenceClerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.1 4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 ID Number: 290652Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941Cultural Competence Training Completed: NoGender: Female ID Number: 168667 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636Madera, CA 93636 Valley Children's PI.NPI: 1437387081 Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1720320070Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No
NPI: 1396130100 License No: A190135 License No: A190135 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Findi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Findi Fin
License No: A190135 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital (s): Valley Children's Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Spanish Hospital(s): None Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.¹4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 289796 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Kuba, Megan M.D.⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 289796 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. NPI: 1437387081 License No: A131970 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Urdu Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital Spanish Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Kuba, Megan M.D. Kuba, Megan M.D. Spanish Kuba, Megan M.D. Spanish Number: 289796 Spanish Spanish Nounders, CA 93636 Spanish Spanish Nounders, CA 93636 Spanish Nounders, CA 93636 Spanish Spanish Spanish Nounders, CA 93636 Spanish Spanish Nounders, CA 93636 Spanish Nounde
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Friebele, Jill C. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 NPI: 1609902386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: M
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Friebele, Jill C. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.14 Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 NPI: 1609902386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: M
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital (s): Valley Children's Pl. Hospital(s): Valley Children's Pl. Hospital(s): Valley Children's Pl. Hospital(s): Valley Children's Pl. Hospital(s): None Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): NPI: 1609902386 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): NPI: 1609902386 Physician Language(s): NPI: 1609902386 Physician Language(s): Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): NPI: 1609902386 Physici
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Span
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish Spanish Spanish Spanish Hospital Spanish S
Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital Spanish Hospital Mohammad, Laila M. M.D.4 Hospital(s): None Mohammad, Laila M. M.D.4 Friebele, Jill C. M.D.4 5 Gender: Female (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Under Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 Conder: Female Female Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. ⁴ Hospital(s): None Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. ^{1 4} Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 Fraining Completed: No In NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence ID Number: 290652 Gender: Female ID Number: 290654 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 Fraining Completed: No In NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 Fraining Completed: No In NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Spanish
Spanish Hospital(s): None Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 Square Spanish Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. ⁴ Square Spanish Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. ⁴ Square Spanish Square Spanish Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. ⁴ Square Spanish ID Number: 203222 Square Spanish NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - License No: A131970 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - License No: A131970 Square Spanish Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Hospital(s): None Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. ¹⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 ID Number: 168667 ID Number: 168667 Wadera, CA 93636 ID Number: 290652 ID Number: 168667 Wadera, CA 93636 ID Number: 168667 Wadera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 Welley Children's Pl. License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Gender: Female ID Number: 168667 Wadera, CA 93636 Wadera, CA 93636 Valley Children's Pl. Value Competence Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D.14Gender: FemaleMadera, CA 93636Cultural Competence5ID Number: 290652(559)353-5941Training Completed: NoGender: Female9300 Valley Children's Pl.NPI: 1437387081Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -ID Number: 168667Madera, CA 93636License No: A1319704:30 PM9300 Valley Children's Pl.(559)353-6277Cultural CompetenceOffice Staff Language(s):Madera, CA 93636NPI: 1720320070Training Completed: NoSpanish
5 ID Number: 290652 (559)353-5941 Training Completed: No Gender: Female 9300 Valley Children's Pl. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - ID Number: 168667 Madera, CA 93636 License No: A131970 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-6277 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Gender: Female 9300 Valley Children's Pl. NPI: 1437387081 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - ID Number: 168667 Madera, CA 93636 License No: A131970 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-6277 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
ID Number: 168667 Madera, CA 93636 License No: A131970 4:30 PM 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-6277 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1720320070 Training Completed: No Spanish
(559)353-6277 License No: C184825 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1497858047 Cultural Competence 5:00 PM Spanish
License No: A117089 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Spanish Hospital
Training Completed: No 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Accessibility:
After Hours Phone Number: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
(559)353-5700 Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Squiers, Monte V. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - Physician Language(s): Hospital Gender: Male
11:59 PM Spanish Accessibility: ID Number: 266482
Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) 9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Spanish Hospital Gaines, Daniel D.O.4 5 Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Gender: Male (559)353-5941
Spanish
Hospital(s): None Pediatric Orthopedics 9300 Valley Children's Pl. License No: A168474
Accessibility: Limited(P EP IP E T) Forsting, Shane D.O.4 5 Madera, CA 93636 Cultural Competence
Gender: Male (559)353-5700 Training Completed: No
Limoges, Natalie D.O. ^{4 5} ID Number: 283095 NPI: 1780125146 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. License No: 20A21420 5:00 PM
ID Number: 284428 Madera, CA 93636 Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Childrens Pl. (559)353-5941 Training Completed: No Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1649719055 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - Urdu

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: 20A19956

(559)353-6277

526 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1528023439	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi	License No: G089128	5:00 PM	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Pediatric Otolaryngology	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish
	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Gaudreau, Philip A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital
ID Number: 235186	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Madera, CA 93636	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Guardado, Cristo J. M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)353-6453	Physician Language(s):	Wareham, Rachelle E.	Gender: Male
NPI: 1326207077	Portuguese	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 292794
License No: A149585	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Cultural Competence	Hospital	ID Number: 161566	Ste SC12
Training Completed: No	Patel, Vijay A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6105
5:00 PM	ID Number: 285577	(559)353-6453	NPI: 1861038770
Office Staff Language(s):	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1548448053	License No: A175915
Spanish	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A094413	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	(559)353-6453	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Spanish	NPI: 1508250747	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -
Hospital(s): None	License No: A172174	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Accessibility:	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
Lopez, Alexis M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	LePhong, Christopher D.
Gender: Male	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	D.O. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 293600	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital	ID Number: 291235
Ste SE18	Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	-	Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-6453	Hospital		(559)353-6105
NPI: 1831551860	Accessibility:	Pediatric Pathology	NPI: 1053765800
License No: A175710	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Davis, Amy W. M.D. ^{4 5}	License No: 20A18800
Cultural Competence		Gender: Female	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Robinette, Kyle S. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	ID Number: 265395	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	ID Number: 254521	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	5:00 PM
11:59 PM	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6105	Spanish
Mancuso, Robert F. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6453	NPI: 1427258417	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male	NPI: 1114364148	License No: C169350	Spanish
ID Number: 089531	License No: 20A17089	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hospital
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	. respired
(559)353-6453	a.i.iig Completed. No	4:30 PM	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	- Madera
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Wu, Sandy S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Ozdogan, Sebnem M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Yousif, Deena M.D. ^{4 5}
ID Number: 275918	ID Number: 265074	Tablizo, Mary Anne A.	Gender: Female
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 271265
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
(559)353-6062	(559)353-5550	ID Number: 092714	Madera, CA 93636
NPI: 1093777575 License No: G082024	NPI: 1912188053 License No: A094693	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5550 NPI: 1770979437
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(559)353-5550	License No: A146542
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1295889905	Cultural Competence
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A076613	Training Completed: No
11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM
Spanish	Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	(559)353-5550	Spanish
Spanish	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	5:00 PM	Spanish
Accessibility:	Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital Accessibility:
Pediatric Pulmonary	Roberto, Lauro Y. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish, Tagalog	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Milla, Carlos E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None	Pediatric Radiology
ID Number: 140367	ID Number: 048621	Accessibility:	Helton-Skally, Kathy M.D. ⁴
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	6
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Villa, Filomena Hazel R.	Gender: Female
(559)353-5550	(559)353-5550	M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 296530
NPI: 1720164080	NPI: 1194878512	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
License No: C052708	License No: A049421	ID Number: 252237	Madera, CA 93636
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5917
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1861405003
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	(559)353-5550 NPI: 1689861007	License No: C171541
5:00 PM		License No: A107813	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Spanish	Hospital(s): Childrens	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Lucile Salter	Hospital of Los Angeles,	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish Physician Language(s):
Packard Children's Hospital	Clovis Community Hospital,	Spanish	Physician Language(s): Spanish
		•	Opariiori
at Stanford	Community Regional	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: 134080	Sukumaran, Sukesh M.D. ¹	ID Number: 075603 9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Kruk, Peter G. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 134656 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1366480634 License No: A096070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6600 NPI: 1861458002 License No: C052377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Gender: Male ID Number: 257393 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6450 NPI: 1598068736 License No: A103325 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290 NPI: 1942248356 License No: G044733 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pugmire, Brian S. M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Hospital(s): Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Singh, Deepika M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pediatric Surgery Barthel, Erik R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hmong (Blue/Green), Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s): Childrens Hospital of Los Angeles, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Gender: Male ID Number: 251841 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1609190578 License No: A138998 Cultural Competence	ID Number: 229434 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6450 Email:dsingh2@valleychildre ns.org NPI: 1275844946 License No: A144712	Gender: Male ID Number: 249905 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290 NPI: 1417141904 License No: A105113 Cultural Competence	Castle, Shannon L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 210033 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290 NPI: 1184871675 License No: A103959
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pediatric Rheumatology	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Cartwright, Karen C. M.D.4	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Arce-Hernandez, Edsel M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Haddock, Candace A. M.D. ^{4 5}

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
ID Number: 251578	(559)353-7290	Training Completed: No	(559)353-6195
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1558797464	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A015977	5:00 PM	4:30 PM
(559)353-7290	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1104380070	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish
License No: A160473	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Mandarin	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Urdu	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Chau, Minh Hang T. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Hindi	Pediatric Urology	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Andersen, Beth A. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 104217
Spanish	Sanchez-Glanville, Carlos	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital(s): None	F. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 123712	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6195
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 245662	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1912007816
Hui, Thomas T. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)358-3619	License No: A077536
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1750465472	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 129829	(559)353-6600	License No: G186314	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1336395904	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A157868	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1487725206	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
License No: A062576	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Chiang, George M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 138251
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:		9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Cantonese	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Berkman, Scott A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Su, Wendy T. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 079324	(559)353-6195
Hospital	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1093773954
Accessibility:	ID Number: 140548	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A098687
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6195	Cultural Competence
Nunez-Lopez, Omar A.	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1275513665	Training Completed: No
M.D. ⁴⁵	(559)353-7290	License No: C147490	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Male	NPI: 1609807064	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
ID 11 1 07000F	1: N A007057		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A067657

ID Number: 279305

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

530 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Training Completed: No

Madana	Madana	Madana	Wadana
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female ID Number: 249746	ID Number: 139598 9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Urdu	Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	5	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068
Hindi	Gender: Male	(559)353-6195	NPI: 1114997350
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 146944	NPI: 1053674770	License No: A087846
Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A155864	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 281044	(559)353-6195	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1467426478	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A074920	4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-5700	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Spanish Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1588185482	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	French, Spanish
License No: A176478 Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Al Horany, Bassel M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): None	Pediatrics	ID Number: 243061
Urdu	Accessibility:	Abdul-Razak, Basima	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Hindi	Reinberg, Yuri E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	(559)353-5068
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male	ID Number: 159742	NPI: 1780062323 License No: A155781
Hospital	ID Number: 289479	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
Henderson, Charles M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male		Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 295483	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6195	(559)353-5068 NPI: 1346279460	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1174584619	License No: C053991	11:59 PM
Madera, CA 93636	License No: C051722	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-6195	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1912067273	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
License No: G188367	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	(, , , , , ,
Office Staff Language(s):	Hebrew, Russian, Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Ament, Marvin E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 500305
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	,	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Trandem, Kathryn R. M.D. ⁴	Acharya, Victoria Z. M.D. ¹⁴	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital	Francem, Kaunryn K. W.D.	Gender: Female	(559)353-5745
•		Ochuci, i chiale	, ,

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
NPI: 1962447896	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
License No: G011555	11:59 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Chu, Jeffrey T. M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 239984
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Accessibility:	Case, Jennifer M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	NPI: 1972768216
Spanish	Brickey, Sarah R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 285751	License No: C152161
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	ID Number: 196840	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6600	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Berger, Shaun S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1255864914	11:59 PM
Gender: Male	(559)353-6600	License No: A181143	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 071429	NPI: 1730484403	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A126122	Training Completed: No	Urdu
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-5068	Training Completed: Yes	12:00 PM	Hindi
NPI: 1033228838	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
License No: A060943	(559)353-5700	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Clute, Jamie L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Urdu	Gender: Male
•			
• .			
	•	,	•
			,
•	•		
•	•	•	•
. , ,			o ,
	•	` '	
• • • • • •	•		
		•	•
	•	· .	, ,
	•		•
	,		,
,			•
		•	, ,
	•		5
•	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	•	
O P	5:00 PM	1 1 /	
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Brandley, Jaimie D. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 243048 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1215315213 License No: 20A15496 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Burke, Patrick B. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 206813 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6425 NPI: 1942456165 License No: C132773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Chen, Wan-keung M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 262689 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1407181258 License No: C162621 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 232259 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1124078456 License No: C149941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Cooray, Roshan A. M.D. ¹⁴

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

532 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-5000	(559)353-5068	NPI: 1154707875	(559)353-5068
NPI: 1457778706	NPI: 1346542479	License No: A154728	NPI: 1497072375
License No: A148111	License No: 20A11912	Cultural Competence	License No: A111416
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	12:00 PM	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	Spanish	Urdu	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Sinhalese, Tamil	Spanish	Hindi	Hindi, Laotian, Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Accessibility:	Extender(s): Gounder,	Foster, Steven A. D.O. ^{4 5}	Hospital
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Karishman (NP)	Gender: Male	Accessibility:
De La Rosa, Ivonne E.	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 110445	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
M.D. ^{4 5}	,	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Hauser, Michael E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Female	Dharma, Jeevarathnam P.	Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Male
ID Number: 550802	M.D. ⁴⁵	(559)353-5068	ID Number: 163056
9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Female ID Number: 145801	NPI: 1568476505 License No: 20A08530	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-8038	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	(559)353-5068
NPI: 1174695795	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1629039912
License No: A049734	(559)353-2068	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: C054192
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1093974248	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A103898	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)353-8738	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)353-5068
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hmong (White), Laotian,	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Urdu	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hindi, Tamil, Telugu	Community Regional	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hospital	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Medical Center	Hospital
Accessibility:	Hospital	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Disla Cuevas, Abiezer N.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Demetral, Lindsey C. D.O. ¹	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gandham, Sindhura M.D. ¹	Horspool, James C. D.O. ^{3 5}
4 5	Gender: Male	4 5	Gender: Male
Gender: Female	ID Number: 276812	Gender: Female	ID Number: 101542
ID Number: 195604	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	ID Number: 162988	9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A064153	License No: A149107	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6425	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
NPI: 1174503338	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: 20A06948	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Sun - Fri 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Cultural Competence	(559)353-5068	11:59 PM	Urdu
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Spanish	Hindi
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Kebir, Hakim N. M.D. ^{4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital	Gender: Male
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Accessibility:	ID Number: 255220
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital, Valley	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Accessibility:	Children's Hospital	Kalin, Whitney L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-5068
Hubbard, Trenton R. M.D.4	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 190867	NPI: 1144677675
5	Jacob, Saul A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A158125
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 260446	ID Number: 245586	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1013099043	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A118688	11:59 PM
(559)353-5068	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1487919155	NPI: 1043606700	Training Completed: No	Spanish
License No: A167536	License No: A156981	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Community Hospital,
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Community Regional
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Medical Center, Valley
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Children's Hospital
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Keosheyan, Rhonda M.
Hospital	Accessibility:	Katamura, Monica M.D. ^{1 4 5}	M.D. ^{4 5}
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Gender: Female
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Johnson, Jennifer L. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 291336	ID Number: 078691
Insco, Richard A. M.D. ^{4 5}	5	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 074411	ID Number: 264345	(559)353-6425	(559)353-5068
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1487996492	NPI: 1336196849
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C176845	License No: A068656
(559)353-6049	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1275592495	NPI: 1194143057	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Russian	Hindi
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital	. , ,
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Malhotra, Reetu K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female
Spanish	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 245660
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Liggett, Anne M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 164677	(559)353-5068
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Kodali, Sindhura M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1487049771
Kingsley, Jeffery D. M.D. ¹⁴	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A157297
5	ID Number: 243908	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1659502037	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 144125	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A107547	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1861811408	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)535-5068	License No: A139845	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish
NPI: 1558548255	Cultural Competence	(559)353-5068	Physician Language(s):
License No: A103298	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
12:00 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Marquez, Mariel M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Gender: Female
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Telugu	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 292441
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Hospital	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636
Hmong (Blue/Green),	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-5068
Laotian, Spanish	Kovalenko, Tetyana O.	Malancea, Diana M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1801310297
Hospital(s): None	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	License No: A185260
Kinnison, John R. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	ID Number: 294707	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	ID Number: 196981	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 109640	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	11:59 PM
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6600	NPI: 1710514401	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-6600	NPI: 1174705719	License No: A185456	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
NPI: 1306887831 License No: A082715	License No: A127147 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None
After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	, ,
(559)353-5068	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Marsh, Benjamin L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male
(300)000 0000	Spanish	Urdu	
	- P	- · · · · ·	ID Number: 236830

	<u>-</u>		
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5068	NPI: 1497240642	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1750903241	License No: 20A17762	11:59 PM
(559)353-6600	License No: A184049	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1811259682	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish
License No: A135987	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun 12:00 AM - 11:59	11:59 PM	Spanish
Training Completed: No	AM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri,	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:
11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):	Platter, Mitchell D.O. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Urdu	Hindi	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 274434
Spanish	Hindi	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Mercy San Juan	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Osburn, Tiffany S. M.D. ⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636
Medical Center	Hospital	Gender: Female	(559)353-6600
Accessibility:	Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 171781	NPI: 1548751456
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A17661
Maselli, Laura L. M.D.45	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Gender: Female	ID Number: 067554	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 104739	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1245423342	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A118695	5:00 PM
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-5068	NPI: 1750393617	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1356476030	License No: G078162	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
License No: A077115	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Rice, Kerrilynn G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 254387
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Phelps, Sara N. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Mercy San Juan	Hospital	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Medical Center, Valley	Certification(s): CHDP	ID Number: 188236	(559)353-5068
Children's Hospital	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1184079287
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A150941
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Ortega, Daniel M. D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence
Moufarrej, Youmna M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	NPI: 1801186440	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	ID Number: 274224	License No: A114577	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
ID Number: 292442	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068		Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Smith, Sarah E. D.O. ⁴⁵	Soares, Annabelle M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital	Santos, Christine S. D.O. ¹⁴	Gender: Female	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	5	ID Number: 139596	ID Number: 286393
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Rodden, Gregory D.O. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 215913	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5068	(559)353-5068
ID Number: 293077	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1518167857	NPI: 1033670575
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5068	License No: 20A09510	License No: A180541
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1760748149	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(559)353-6215	License No: 20A13162	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1588227532	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: 20A20864	Training Completed: No	(559)353-5700	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish Physician Language(a):	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Hospital	Accessibility:	
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)		Gender: Female ID Number: 159147
Accessibility:	Singh, Bonnie M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Snider, Jennifer C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	ID Number: 168490	Madera, CA 93636
Ruiz-Cangco, Monica D.O. ¹	ID Number: 232050	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5068
4 5	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1538392642
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	License No: A095150
ID Number: 231957	(559)353-5068	NPI: 1578892816	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1407269517	License No: A110224	Training Completed: Yes
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A148062	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	(559)353-6425
NPI: 1952715815	Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: 20A14905	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)353-5700	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Punjabi	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	-	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish			

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Sutherland, Tara M. M.D. ¹⁴	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
5	(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Gender: Female	NPI: 1649262718	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 227708	License No: G077728	11:59 PM	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish	Accessibility:
(559)353-5068	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1013274679	5:00 PM	Spanish	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A130305	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital	ID Number: 263096
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Vietnamese	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Vaughn, Erin M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Gender: Female	NPI: 1194245563
Spanish	Accessibility:	ID Number: 292347	License No: A158260
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Tucker, Ryan C. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	Ste MB01	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Accessibility:	ID Number: 231105	(559)353-5068	11:59 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1528234200	Office Staff Language(s):
Swaby, Dave W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C186374	Spanish
Gender: Male	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 246391	NPI: 1518386937	Training Completed: No	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A14752	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Accessibility:
(559)624-2245	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1255727079	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital	Warolin, Joshua P. D.O. ¹⁴
License No: A156911	5:00 PM	Veesenmeyer, Angela F.	5
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Gender: Female	ID Number: 197073
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 225793	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
11:59 PM	Spanish	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5745
Spanish	Accessibility:	(559)353-6450	NPI: 1356591200
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	NPI: 1558528612	License No: 20A10563
Spanish	Turakhia, Ruchi R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	License No: C144093	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	ID Number: 239249	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Truong, Chi H. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	(559)353-5068	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
ID Number: 048221	NPI: 1447526660	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A153407		Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Specialist

Specialist				
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera	
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Extender(s): Van Scharrel, Kristen M. (NP) Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s): Spanish, Thai Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Galvez, Michael G. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	
Webb, Nicole E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 188555 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1326280389 License No: A115834 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5068 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Wijegunawardena, Ama S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 196904 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1649583410 License No: A125459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Sinhalese Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Winkler, Carey L. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 085653 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1669434395 License No: G070078 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male ID Number: 251158 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1619266111 License No: A122755 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Mackay, Duncan M.D.4 5 Gender: Male	
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Weerasethsiri, Rungtiwa M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 157129 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7900 NPI: 1093951444 License No: A106684 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Perinatology Veille, Jean-Claude L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 141491 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1639165368 License No: A037270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Chao, Mimi T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 145391 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1609091602 License No: A104105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 272876 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5700 NPI: 1043698616 License No: A172592 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P ER IR E T)	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hmong (White), Laotian, Mandarin, Spanish

Spanish

Spanish

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Madera Madera Madera Madera **Pulmonary Disease** Gender: Male Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: 236545 (559)353-5917 Training Completed: No Reddivalam, Sudhakar L. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -NPI: 1487608543 M.D.⁴⁵ 11:59 PM Madera, CA 93636 License No: G038925 Gender: Male (559)353-5917 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): ID Number: 024776 NPI: 1780952176 Training Completed: No Hindi. Puniabi. Spanish. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -License No: A122071 Urdu Madera, CA 93636 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Cultural Competence (559)353-5550 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hindi NPI: 1003969429 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): None License No: A049339 5:00 PM Urdu Raines-Hepple, Robert P. Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): M.D.46 Training Completed: Yes Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Male Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's ID Number: 185625 5:00 PM Spanish Hospital 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None Nagel, Edward N. M.D.¹⁴⁶ Madera, CA 93636 Spanish Accessibility: Gender: Male (559)353-5917 Physician Language(s): Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) NPI: 1336283902 Hmong (Blue/Green), ID Number: 168571 Laningham, Fred H. M.D.¹⁴ 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. License No: A120069 Spanish, Telugu **Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): None Madera, CA 93636 Accessibility: Gender: Male (559)353-5917 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1841461621 ID Number: 146935 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) 5:00 PM License No: A117216 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Radiology Madera, CA 93636 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Farrell, Crystal R. M.D.⁴⁶ (559)353-5917 Training Completed: Yes Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Gender: Female Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Urdu NPI: 1962405753 ID Number: 260712 License No: G075723 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Office Staff Language(s): Hindi Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: No Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Valley Children's (559)353-5917 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Urdu Hospital, Saint Agnes NPI: 1922447895 **Medical Center** 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): License No: A156125 Office Staff Language(s): Hindi Vinocur, Daniel N. M.D.⁴⁶ **Cultural Competence** Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hospital(s): Valley Children's Gender: Male Training Completed: No Hospital Urdu ID Number: 172431 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Naheedy, John H. M.D.⁴⁶ 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. 11:59 PM Hindi Gender: Male Madera, CA 93636 Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's ID Number: 172434 (559)353-5917 Spanish Hospital 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. NPI: 1770711830 Physician Language(s): Myracle, Michael R. M.D.¹⁴ Madera, CA 93636 License No: A115727 Spanish **Cultural Competence** (559)353-5917 Hospital(s): None NPI: 1760695761 Training Completed: No Gender: Male Accessibility:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 053097

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Koning, Jeffrey L. M.D.¹⁴⁶

540 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

License No: A099832

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madana		Madan	Madam
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	11:59 PM	Spanish
Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Urology	Spanish	Arabic, Spanish
Sleep Medicine	Rodriguez Jr., Esequiel	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Suhrbier, David D.O.45	M.D. ^{4 5}	Spanish	Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
ID Number: 278706	ID Number: 132523	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Burny, Ilyas M.D. ¹⁴⁶
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.		Gender: Male
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Almon, Christine M. M.D. ⁴⁶	ID Number: 167125
(559)353-6215	(559)353-6195	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
NPI: 1629070651	NPI: 1316987159	ID Number: 087323	Madera, CA 93636
License No: 20A19289	License No: A080459	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350	NPI: 1235140559 License No: C053612
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1497766141	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A065149	Training Completed: No
5:00 PM	(559)353-5700	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	
Spanish	5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Spanish
Spanish	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Spanish	Hindi, Urdu
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
	Hospital	Spanish	Accessibility:
Sports Medicine	A !h!!!h	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Arends Jr, Gary L. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Memorial Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital	Carey, Josemine M. M.D. ¹⁴
ID Number: 105302	CHILDNET MEDICAL	Accessibility:	6
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ASSOCIATES - MADERA	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Madera, CA 93636	FFS	· · ·	ID Number: 237081
(559)353-5941	Anesthesiology	Alsheikh, Batool J. M.D. ^{4 6}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
NPI: 1932181724	Aliason, Inger P. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
License No: 20A08430	Gender: Female	ID Number: 244405	(559)449-4350
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 139040	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1477895753
Training Completed: Yes	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350	License No: A135270
After Hours Phone Number:	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1023367422	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
(559)353-5700	(559)449-4350	License No: A136923	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1093938524	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
11:59 PM	License No: A084155	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):		Training Completed No	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Cudilo, Elizabeth M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	(559)449-4350	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	ID Number: 231763	NPI: 1871688739	5:00 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A051029	Office Staff Language(s):
Cederburg, Michelle B.	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Spanish
M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Female	NPI: 1982831863	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
ID Number: 223752	License No: A115153	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Children's Hospital
(559)449-4350	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
NPI: 1477672806	11:59 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
License No: C168915	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Grua, Michelle S. M.D. ^{1 4 6}
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 191628
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Polish	Fontes, Andres D.O. ^{4 6}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 294204	(559)449-4350
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1205845815
Physician Language(s):	Domanski, Marek M.D. ^{4 6}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G167496
Spanish	Gender: Male	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 166588	NPI: 1174056758	Training Completed: No
Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A21339	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)449-4350	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Cho, Minji M.D. ¹⁴⁶	NPI: 1619064037	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish Physician Longuage (a):
Gender: Male	License No: A109878	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish
ID Number: 223076	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	•
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	•
(559)449-4350	11:59 PM	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1184985632	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hansen, Timothy W. M.D. ⁴
License No: A147218	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	•
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):		Gender: Male
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Goldar, Mala	ID Number: 006808
	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 243026	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:		Madera, CA 93636
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	(559)449-4350 NPI: 1083709927
Urdu	Fernandez, Marino R.	(559)449-4350	License No: G068030
Physician Language(s):	M.D. ^{4 6}	NPI: 1265877831	Cultural Competence
Korean, Spanish	Gender: Male	License No: A136612	Training Completed: No
Rolean, Opanion	ID Number: 067598	LIGHING NO. A 100012	Training Completed. NO

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	12:00 PM	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Spanish	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Urdu	Children's Hospital
Spanish	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Memorial Hospital, Valley	District Hospital, Valley	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Morton, Randall D. M.D. ^{4 6}
Children's Hospital	Children's Hospital	Hospital	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Mahavadi, Vidya M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 053053
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hill, Robert B. M.D. ^{4 6}	Kanaparthy, Sri Smitha	ID Number: 295752	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	M.D. ¹⁴⁶	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350
ID Number: 264775	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1457446114
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 266883	(559)449-4350	License No: G070439
Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1992235105	Cultural Competence
(559)449-4350	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A188414	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1861871337	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A169625	NPI: 1013169671	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: C168037	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -	Spanish	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	4:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Memorial Hospital, Valley
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Children's Hospital
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Memorial Hospital, Valley	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Parikh, Foram A. M.D. ^{4 6}
Children's Hospital	Hospital	Mazid, Nourah D.O. ^{4 6}	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	ID Number: 257016
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 245171	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Kan, Jenny M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Lester, Melissa M.D. ^{4 6}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	(559)449-4350
ID Number: 281288	ID Number: 294194	(559)353-3000	NPI: 1770902983
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1407292329	License No: A147034
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: 20A16267	Cultural Competence
(559)449-4350	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1740613355	NPI: 1366937484	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A164333	License No: A188208	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
		Spanish	

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Voora, Sivasai B. M.D. ^{4 6}	Cardiovascular Surgery
Gujarati, Hindi	Hindi	Gender: Male	Ceresnak, Scott R. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 053127	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Tran, Bruce M. M.D. ^{4 6}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 196769
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Seiden, Newton L. M.D. ^{4 6}	ID Number: 231766	(559)449-4350	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1619062320	(559)353-5459
ID Number: 015386	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A048239	NPI: 1649396235
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence	License No: A103868
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1730481755	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
(559)449-4350	License No: A114006	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1164519674	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: G068506	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	4:30 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Spanish
Spanish	Spanish	Children's Hospital	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Accessibility:	Hospital
Spanish	Memorial Hospital, Valley	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Romfh, Anitra W. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Children's Hospital	Cardiology/Cardiovascular	Gender: Female
Memorial Hospital, Valley	Accessibility:	Disease	ID Number: 196788
Children's Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Lui, George K. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Accessibility:	Treister, Joseph E. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 192604	(559)353-5450
Shlimum, Audesho M.D. ¹⁴	ID Number: 229094	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1073670907
6	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C056164
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 284645	(559)449-4350	NPI: 1588639231	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1184919474	License No: A123877	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A123699	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
(559)449-4350	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1952822454	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
License No: A176627	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish, Tamil
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish Physician Language(a):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Critical Care Medicine
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): None	Hospital	
Urdu	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Bahmanpour, Kamyar M.D. ¹⁴⁵
	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
ID Number: 227846 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350 NPI: 1063701324 License No: A132460 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi Hospital(s): None	Madera (559)353-5700 NPI: 1538222013 License No: A080240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Endocrinology	Madera NPI: 1184777120 License No: 20A11813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pierce, James R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-7290 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Witt, Peter D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Naber, Urs H. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 268573 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350 NPI: 1194168351 License No: A140721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): German Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Emergency Medicine	Cakan, Nedim M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 172346 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6600 NPI: 1417995531 License No: C055039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) General Surgery	Gender: Male ID Number: 153366 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290 NPI: 1215162607 License No: A088011 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Tamura, Douglas Y. M.D.4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 103287	Gender: Male ID Number: 022871 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1841233285 License No: A044774 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6277 Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital
Doniger, Stephanie J. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Female ID Number: 149002 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Jones, Stephanie A. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 169953 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-7290 NPI: 1659383461 License No: A072165	Balasa, Vinod V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 188223 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5480

Madera Madera Madera Madera NPI: 1538190160 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): License No: A063509 Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Spanish After Hours Phone Number: Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No (559)353-5700 Spanish Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Spanish Hospital, Saint Agnes Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None Medical Center Accessibility: Accessibility: Spanish Spanish Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hindi, Tamil, Telugu Spanish Kim, Stanley T. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Tower, Sean W. M.D.⁴⁵ Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Gender: Male Accessibility: Accessibility: ID Number: 236576 ID Number: 251953 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gates, John V. M.D.45 Interventional Radiology Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 Gender: Male (559)353-5917 (559)353-5917 Balfour, Stephen A. M.D.^{4 5} NPI: 1790779791 NPI: 1558504720 ID Number: 127596 Gender: Male 9300 Valley Children's Pl. License No: C151887 License No: A128619 ID Number: 251946 Madera, CA 93636 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-5460 Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes Madera, CA 93636 Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1992773550 (559)272-2933 License No: A092079 5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 4:30 PM NPI: 1609139591 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** License No: A156014 Training Completed: Yes Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: Physician Language(s): Spanish Training Completed: Yes Physician Language(s): (559)353-5480 Spanish Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish Hospital(s): None 11:59 PM 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hospital, Saint Agnes Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Spanish Spanish **Medical Center** Maternal & Fetal Medicine Physician Language(s): Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Spanish Applewhite, Liat M.D.^{4 5} Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hospital(s): None Gender: Female Hospital(s): None Ng, Brian B. M.D.45 Accessibility: ID Number: 285649 Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Gender: Male 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) ID Number: 264757 Davis, Trevor Z. D.O.45 Madera, CA 93636 Hiv/Aids 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Gender: Male (559)353-6700 Madera, CA 93636 Boken, Daniel J. M.D.⁴⁵ ID Number: 251947 NPI: 1710093000 (559)272-2933 Gender: Male 9300 Valley Children's Pl. License No: G179749 NPI: 1891140844 ID Number: 104073 Madera, CA 93636 **Cultural Competence** License No: A143291 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-5917 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1336301415 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No License No: 20A14020 5:00 PM (559)353-6450

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

NPI: 1538250808

License No: G086899

546 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

11:59 PM

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Esters, Danielle B. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	(559)353-6700
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Davis-Nelson, Shareece A.	ID Number: 067304	NPI: 1205818465
Hospital	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A17508
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 195911	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No
Basraon, Sanmaan K.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1780643346	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G060954	5:00 PM
Gender: Female	(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 206814	NPI: 1699980243	Training Completed: No	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A097214	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Spanish
(559)353-6700	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
NPI: 1205031887	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hanford, Kaweah Delta
License No: A118257	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	District Hospital, Valley
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Children's Hospital, Saint
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Agnes Medical Center
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Konchak, Peter S. D.O.45
Spanish	Accessibility:	Haeri, Sina M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 293604
Spanish	Edwards-Silva, Racine N.	ID Number: 291251	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital(s): None	M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6700
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 141728	(559)353-6700	NPI: 1669452025
Chan, Linda C. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1730357039	License No: 20A21313
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C176475	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 240561	(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1912934472	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	License No: G087527	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM
(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1235103649	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
License No: G085447	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Urdu
Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Lubarsky, Suzanne L.
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	•	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Gender: Male	ID Number: 276965
Spanish	Accessibility:	ID Number: 256528	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636

	Specialist			
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera	
(559)353-6700 NPI: 1134239338 License No: C170638 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sawai, Shirley K. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 166019 9300 Valley Children's PI.	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Walton, David L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 236782 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Neonatal-Perinatal	
Miller, Edward E. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700	(559)353-6700 NPI: 1871565416	Medicine	
ID Number: 233089 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1992142814 License No: A148873 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1952360356 License No: G088794 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: G074318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Dosado, Jose Marius D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 233503 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1104896083 License No: C150862 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-8038 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Spanish	Stark, Craig F. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Medical Genetics	5:00 PM	
Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283783 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1811377948 License No: A144588 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Gender: Male ID Number: 254217 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1386788081 License No: G049402 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Winter, Susan C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 018536 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6400 NPI: 1679686653 License No: G041843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6400 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Narang, Radhika M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 231817 9300 Valley Children's PI.	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

548 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Madera, CA 93636

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-3000	ID Number: 094102	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
NPI: 1902187289	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 273414
License No: A146122	Madera, CA 93636	Younis, Usama M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Cultural Competence	(559)353-3000	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1093820474	ID Number: 234517	(559)353-8769
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A053272	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1770714834
(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C173176
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1740412766	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	(559)353-8769 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A151477	11:59 PM
Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	12:00 PM	Spanish
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Patel, Anupama M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Hospital, Saint Agnes
Gender: Female	Accessibility:	Arabic	Medical Center
ID Number: 139646	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Pietz, Jeffrey T. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Agrawal, Pulak M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)353-3000	ID Number: 013337	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
NPI: 1972644763	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Neonatology	ID Number: 264880
License No: A097588	Madera, CA 93636	Adie, Mohammad A. M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Cultural Competence	(559)353-3000	5	Madera, CA 93636
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1033139951	Gender: Male	(559)353-8038
After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-8769	License No: G051784 Cultural Competence	ID Number: 285582	NPI: 1578979787 License No: A149538
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
11:59 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	(559)353-8769	(559)353-8038	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	NPI: 1629270608	11:59 PM
Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM	License No: A091307	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Spanish
Community Regional	Hmong (Blue/Green),	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Medical Center, Valley	Laotian, Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:
Children's Hospital	Hospital(s): Community	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Accessibility:	Regional Medical Center,	Physician Language(s):	Agu, Cindy O. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Valley Children's Hospital,	Hindi	Gender: Female
Patel, Chetan A. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	Saint Agnes Medical Center	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 283419 9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93636	License No: C145911	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence	12:00 PM	Spanish
NPI: 1215381975	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
License No: 20A20083	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Dapaah-Siakwan, Fredrick
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	District Hospital, Valley	Chokshi, Naisha B. M.D. ¹⁴	ID Number: 242470
Spanish	Children's Hospital	5	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 272548	(559)353-8769
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Box, David M. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1811252182
Ali, Anum M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A152930
Gender: Female	ID Number: 263432	(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 263386	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1255717153	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A170278	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
(559)353-8038	NPI: 1225436553	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1417365008	License No: A167065	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
License No: A168502	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Helbock Jr, Harold J. M.D. ⁴
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Concina, Vanessa Anne	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 034900
Accessibility:		Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Brock, Lee J. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 252287	Madera, CA 93636
,	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8769
Aouthmany, Moustafa M.	ID Number: 291021	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1235196197
M.D. ⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8038	License No: G018015
Gender: Male ID Number: 254747	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1336453919 License No: A160759	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-8033 NPI: 1912008871		Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A908023	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(559)353-8769
(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1164419834	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Ibonia, Katrina T. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 260717 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1811200124 License No: A165664 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Lan, Wen-Chun J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139662 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8769 NPI: 1750452447	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nwajei, Patrick O. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 167840 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8000 NPI: 1780898262 License No: A116597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-8038 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nwokidu-Aderibrigbe, Uche U. M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 264786	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sarvian, Eman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 223388 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1891131041 License No: A132201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Shah, Vidhi P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 263098 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1497012033	Madera Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Singh, Himanshu M.D.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 258213 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1447663778 License No: A141827 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Soto, Susan M. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 295724 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1942475280
Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Lan, Wen-Chun J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 139662 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Laotian, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nwokidu-Aderibrigbe, Uche U. M.D. ^{4 5}	Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Shah, Vidhi P. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 263098 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None Soto, Susan M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 295724 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	NPI: 1487069472 License No: A147970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish

Madera Madera Madera Madera Hospital(s): Valley Children's Accessibility: Accessibility: Hospital(s): None Hospital Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Accessibility: Loveland, Kerry L. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Accessibility: **Orthopedic Surgery** Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Otolaryngology Gender: Male Gholve, Purushottam A. **Neurology** ID Number: 196841 M.D.¹⁴⁵ Rowe, Mark R. M.D.⁴⁵ 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Hutchison, Harol T. M.D.¹⁴ Gender: Male Gender: Male Madera, CA 93636 ID Number: 239073 ID Number: 093630 (559)353-5941 Gender: Male 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. NPI: 1902003460 ID Number: 007780 Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 License No: A124705 (559)353-5941 9300 Valley Children's Pl. (559)353-6453 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1114127685 NPI: 1376575175 Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: No License No: C151265 License No: A055750 (559)353-8030 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1831155654 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes License No: G036024 Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Spanish Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM (559)353-6453 Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish 5:00 PM Spanish 5:00 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hospital Spanish Spanish Spanish Accessibility: Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Physician Language(s): Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hospital, Saint Agnes Spanish Spanish Oda, Jon E. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Medical Center Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Accessibility: Gender: Male Accessibility: ID Number: 108735 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) 9300 Valley Children's Pl. **Ophthalmology** Leba, Thu Ba M.D.45 **Pathology** Madera, CA 93636 Gender: Female Bansal, Vinod K. M.D.¹⁴⁶ Schmidt, Clair D.O.45 (559)353-5141 ID Number: 186822 Gender: Male Gender: Female NPI: 1215974563 9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 033136 ID Number: 204209 License No: A087272 Madera, CA 93636 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Cultural Competence (559)353-5941 Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1366633554 (559)353-5700 (559)353-6202 After Hours Phone Number: License No: A121441 NPI: 1831387950 NPI: 1225143977 (559)353-5141 **Cultural Competence** License No: 20A13424 License No: A045776 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: Spanish Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM (559)353-5700 Physician Language(s): Spanish Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Physician Language(s): 5:00 PM Spanish Japanese, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Sign Language,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

552 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish, Vietnamese

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hindi, Punjabi	Training Completed: Yes	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Community	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu	Office Staff Language(s):
Regional Medical Center,	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Valley Children's Hospital	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	Spanish	Hospital(s): Stanford Health	Spanish
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Physician Language(s):	Care, Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
Chandrasekar, Indira D.	Spanish	Hospital, Lucile Salter	Accessibility:
M.D. ^{1 4 6}	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Packard Children's Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Gender: Female	Hospital	at Stanford	Dykes, John C. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
ID Number: 151509	Accessibility:	Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	ID Number: 226213
Madera, CA 93636	Aquino, Paolo M. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 233348	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
(559)353-8769	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
NPI: 1083799472	ID Number: 187423	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5700
License No: A095210	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6257	NPI: 1154555829
Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1497031892	License No: A135658
Training Completed: No	(559)353-6257	License No: A123779	Cultural Competence
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1154507952	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
(559)353-8769	License No: A119874	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Spanish	5:00 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Hmong (Blue/Green),	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Laotian, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Stanford Health	Hospital
Hospital(s): Community	Spanish, Tagalog	Care, Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Regional Medical Center,	Hospital(s): None	Hospital, Lucile Salter	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Valley Children's Hospital,	Accessibility:	Packard Children's Hospital	Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	at Stanford	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	Castellanos, Bianca M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	ID Number: 283363
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Pediatric Cardiology	ID Number: 233348	Dubin, Anne M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Appleton, Robert S. M.D. ¹⁴	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Gender: Female	(559)353-6257
5	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 056505	NPI: 1891158259
Gender: Male	(559)353-6257	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A152112
ID Number: 166360	NPI: 1497031892	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A123779	(559)353-6257	Training Completed: No
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1306860036	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)353-6527	Training Completed: No	License No: G081498	11:59 PM
NPI: 1861464273	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: G088927	5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	6:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish
Hospital(s): Bakersfield	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Memorial Hospital, Valley	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Spanish
Children's Hospital	Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:
Heragu, Narakesari P.	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Motonaga, Kara S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
M.D. ^{4 5}	Hanford, Valley Children's	Gender: Female	Ozdemir, Ege M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Hospital	ID Number: 172151	Gender: Female
ID Number: 109969	Lerraughn, Morgan M.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 282738
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	D.O. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Male	(559)353-6257	Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-6257	ID Number: 254952	NPI: 1073709648	(559)353-6257
NPI: 1336259670	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A095446	NPI: 1538549571
License No: C051536	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	License No: A171806
Cultural Competence	(559)353-6257	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1760724975	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: 20A17103	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:
Hanford, Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Owada, Carl Y. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Restrepo, Miguel S. M.D. ¹⁴
Certification(s): CCS Accessibility:	,	ID Number: 068647	5
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Manalo, Rachel D.O. ^{2 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male
,	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 107546
Lee, Brian K. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 228523	(559)353-6257	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1427168624	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 282399	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G071892	(559)353-6257
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-6257 NPI: 1033520937	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1174582845
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257	License No: 20A14412	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A087656
NPI: 1609220268		(559)353-6257	Cultural Competence
License No: A154108	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 4:30	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	AM - 4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
a.i.iig Joinplotod. No	5.50 i iii	, 1.00 I IVI	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Rosenthal, David N. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 056506 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)535-6258 NPI: 1427236744 License No: G081545 Cultural Competence	Madera Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Simbre II, Valerianp C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 105191 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1487764692 License No: A084280 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes		Holmes, Adam R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 129390 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350 NPI: 1821183773 License No: A072700 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Stanford Health Care Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6257 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Dorfman, Molly V. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female	Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Kallas, Harry J. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 071889 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350
Sharma, Chetan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 284302 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5745 NPI: 1861808834 License No: A181258 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Pediatric Critical Care Arastu, Ali S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 265625 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-3000 NPI: 1871024091 License No: A140337 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun, Sat 6:00 AM - 11:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 6:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	ID Number: 231749 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350 NPI: 1639311905 License No: A116267 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	NPI: 1134214901 License No: G081209 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Kouyoumjian, Shaghig M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
ID Number: 190572	License No: 20A18453	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
(559)449-4350	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Accessibility:
NPI: 1356670038	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
License No: A112117	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Bakir, Bayan M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Wong, Wendy H. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 286833
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 231765	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5580
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1033476924
Physician Language(s):	Sung, Deborah M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)449-4350	License No: C180235
Armenian	Gender: Female	NPI: 1316103997	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 264587	License No: 20A12217	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Mon 12:00 AM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	- 11:59 PM Tue 12:00 AM -
Lehman, Samuel M. M.D. ^{4 5}		Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	12:00 PM Wed - Thu - Fri -
Gender: Male	NPI: 1053758680	11:59 PM	Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM
ID Number: 066476	License No: A169624	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Urdu
(559)449-4350	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1053406850	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Hindi
License No: A060446	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Emergency	Barnes, Kayla M. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Mandarin	Medicine	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Alvarez, Rita M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 274410
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Physician Language(s):		ID Number: 280938	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Vesel, Travis M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1144617879
Accessibility:	ID Number: 297103	(559)353-5803	License No: A172490
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1427304120	Cultural Competence
Shildt, Nataly D. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C172752	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Female	(559)449-4350 NPI: 1932308954	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM
ID Number: 264993	License No: A116521	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	12:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)449-4350	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1396088720	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
141 1. 1000000120	O.OO I IVI		riospitalis). None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

556 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Accessibility:	ID Number: 076990	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5550	Training Completed: No
Bayer, Matthew M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1598025116	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Male	(559)353-5803	License No: A135002	11:59 PM
ID Number: 058090	NPI: 1396786315	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A065000	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -	Urdu
(559)353-5807	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1245370147	After Hours Phone Number:	Office Staff Language(s):	German
License No: G076944	(559)353-5803	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hassan, Keith M.D. ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Spanish	Gender: Male
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 290950
11:59 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Spanish	Garcia, Francisco J. M.D. ¹	(559)353-5803
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	4 5	NPI: 1619945185
Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	License No: G184721
Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 086783	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Cooper-Sood, Jonathan B.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Beck, Trisha J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	(559)353-5803	11:59 PM
Gender: Female	ID Number: 202259	NPI: 1972613032	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 264578	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A062774	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No	Spanish
(559)353-5803	NPI: 1124310529	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1295982494	License No: A126318	5:00 PM	Accessibility:
License No: A105200	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hazboun, Michael C. M.D. ⁴
Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	5
Hours: Mon - Fri 7:45 AM -	11:59 PM	Spanish	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 247527
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Godorov, Diane F. D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5550
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	NPI: 1558755678
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	ID Number: 290192	License No: A148096
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Accessibility:	Feudale, Brent A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	(559)353-5803	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -
Bryan, Paul A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 224242	NPI: 1942377015	11:59 PM
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A15320	

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Jackson, Amanda M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5700
Spanish	Hospital	Gender: Female	NPI: 1063443331
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	ID Number: 286723	License No: C172583
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	Indra, Erin M. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	(559)353-5883	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 288534	NPI: 1770875841	11:59 PM
Hersh, Melissa M.D. ⁴⁵	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C182782	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
ID Number: 250052	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No	Urdu
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1407177082	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: C183219	12:00 PM	Hindi
(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1316253545	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital
License No: A149931	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu	Kezirian, Robert H. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	ID Number: 077917
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Jacob, Jinsy M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5803
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	NPI: 1225147424
Physician Language(s):	Hospital	ID Number: 285026	License No: A044040
Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: Yes
Accessibility:	Indra, Sean W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)353-5803	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	NPI: 1124433610	11:59 PM
Hoehler, Amanda E. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 288553	License No: C181719	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish
ID Number: 157415	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1427349091	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Community
(559)353-5700	License No: C183024	Office Staff Language(s):	Regional Medical Center,
NPI: 1265606776	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Valley Children's Hospital
License No: C131696	Training Completed: No	Urdu	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	12:00 PM	Hindi	Kilpatrick, Robert M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male
11:59 PM	Spanish	Hospital	ID Number: 285014
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Johnson, Chelsea M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Spanish	Spanish	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 286733	(559)353-8038
Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1194718064
	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C170438

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Nwosu, Vivian I. M.D. ^{4 5}
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Spanish	Gender: Female
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 204142
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Urdu	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-5803
Hindi	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Nazari, Ramin M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1851565600
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital	Gender: Male	License No: A130846
Hospital	Accessibility:	ID Number: 290574	Cultural Competence
Kriwanek Rappleye, Kelly	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No
L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Long, Katharine C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Female	Gender: Female	(559)353-5803	11:59 PM
ID Number: 200511	ID Number: 228334	NPI: 1669756409	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C184786	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
(559)603-7300	(559)353-5005	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1346240520	NPI: 1639443104	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
License No: A091018	License No: A119576	11:59 PM	Hospital
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu	Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
(559)353-5803	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	ID Number: 168548
11:59 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Nwaogu, Kingsley M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Spanish	Gender: Male	(559)353-5803
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 290536	NPI: 1063711067
Spanish	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A115696
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Hospital	Morgan, Melanie A. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	NPI: 1013350834	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 200509	License No: C183178	11:59 PM
Lababidi, Ahmed M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
ID Number: 291599	(559)353-5550	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Urdu
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1134135171	12:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: C056119	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi
(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1669038865	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
License No: A185275	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Olson, Elis M.D. ^{4 5}
	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
ID Number: 272553	NPI: 1801060462	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A105845	4:30 PM	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Arabic
NPI: 1285629923	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
License No: G157727	5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital	Chen, Jarreau S. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
11:59 PM	Arabic, Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 255434
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Ali, Omar M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 129496	(559)353-6600
Spanish	Wong, Myra W. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1205276458
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A155889
Accessibility:	ID Number: 203099	(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1568402188	Training Completed: No
Pollack III, Henry C. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C051061	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	(559)353-5803	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: 200539	NPI: 1225146616	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A130621	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1356357388	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
License No: A077462	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Clemente Gonzales, Ethel
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Spanish	Accessibility:	Alnayem, Weam M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 277059
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Pediatric Endocrinology	ID Number: 293936	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): None	Abugroun, Isra H. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6600
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1497986731
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 263851	(559)298-3858	License No: C175083
Sahouria-Rukab, Julieanna	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1487170247	Cultural Competence
J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A186130	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
ID Number: 200504	NPI: 1437576436	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A167777	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish
(559)353-5803	T '' O ' L (L N)		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

(559)353-5803

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 219111	(559)353-5745
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Shum, Betty J. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1154640860
Hospital	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A156606
Accessibility:	ID Number: 271245	(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1598794596	Training Completed: No
Elbashir, Asaad M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C141896	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Male	(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
ID Number: 243121	NPI: 1912392945	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A147765	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1841558657	Hours: Mon - Sat 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Hospital(s): None
License No: A155240	6:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Finch, Michael H. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
5:00 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 164671
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Baig, Ayesha S. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 265004	(559)353-5745
Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Gastroenterology	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1770692923
Hindi	Ahuja, Neha M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G035442
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female	(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence
Hospital	ID Number: 257864	NPI: 1972919801	Training Completed: Yes
Mendiratta, Meenal S.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A169830	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Gender: Female	(559)353-5745	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 229446	NPI: 1750728358	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A161224	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1487946091	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
License No: A130380	5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital	Lee, Jamie E. D.O. ^{4 5}
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
5:00 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 282339
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Berauer, John-Paul M.D. ¹⁴	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Spanish	Accessibility:	5	Madera, CA 93636
Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	(559)353-5700
Spanish	Au Yeung, Karla J. M.D. ¹⁴	ID Number: 253537	NPI: 1912351420
Hospital(s): None	5	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A19638

	Specialist			
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera	
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu	
5:00 PM	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Urdu	Hindi	
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Hindi	Hospital	
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Joseph, Maries M.D. ^{4 5}	
Hindi	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital	Gender: Female	
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Warolin, Joshua P. D.O. ¹⁴	Gangaram, Balram M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 130784	
Hospital	5	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	
Lingannan, Archana M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	ID Number: 275450	Madera, CA 93636	
5	ID Number: 197073	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6400	
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1891804076	
ID Number: 269939	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6400	License No: A093682	
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5745	NPI: 1841369519	Cultural Competence	
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1356591200	License No: C155846	Training Completed: No	
(559)353-5745	License No: 20A10563	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
NPI: 1902272644	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	
License No: A171378	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Spanish	
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	
5:00 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Accessibility:	
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Tamil	Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Van Scharrel,	Hospital Accessibility:	Levine, Fred M.D. ^{4 5}	
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Kristen M. (NP)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	
Hospital	Accessibility:		ID Number: 034331	
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gold, June-Anne M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Pediatric Genetics	Gender: Female ID Number: 199855	Madera, CA 93636	
Minkoff, Nathan Z. M.D. ^{4 5}		9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-6400 NPI: 1154493476	
Gender: Male	Dimmock, David P. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G065341	
ID Number: 272164	Gender: Male	(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence	
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 240410	NPI: 1982927729	Training Completed: No	
Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: A109685	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
(559)353-5745	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	
NPI: 1104211945	(559)353-6400	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	
License No: A172245	NPI: 1275796419	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	
Cultural Competence	License No: C146669	5:00 PM	Physician I anguage(s):	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

562 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Rope, Alan M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital	Gender: Male	NPI: 1184041360	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	ID Number: 270812	License No: A141789	(559)353-6600
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1912297003
Nunes, Mark E. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	License No: 20A19146
Gender: Male	(559)353-6400	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 278103	NPI: 1619056181	4:30 PM	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C161932	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Spanish	5:00 PM
(559)353-6400	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1063466027	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish
License No: G073873	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Spanish
Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Pediatric	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Hematology/Oncology	Ozeran, James D. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Crouse, Vonda L. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Sidlow, Richard M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	ID Number: 102051
Spanish	Gender: Male	ID Number: 066990	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 265958	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5480
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5460	NPI: 1427060391
Prasun, Pankaj M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400	NPI: 1467429787	License No: A066825
Gender: Male	NPI: 1689647380	License No: G030158	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 294751	License No: A170253	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)353-5480 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
(559)353-6400	5:00 PM	(559)353-5480	4:30 PM
NPI: 1699922369		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
License No: A153575	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	5:00 PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Hebrew, Spanish	Spanish	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
5:00 PM	Hospital	Spanish	Hospital
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	,	Accessibility:	Rao, Latha B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Spanish Hospital(s): Valloy Children's	Woods, Jeremy D. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	ID Number: 255071	Green-Murphy, Audrey K.	ID Number: 197266
Accessibility:		D.O. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
•	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 274942	iviautia, UA 30000

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-5480	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1558461327
NPI: 1740447267	Training Completed: No	(559)353-5480	License No: A040896
License No: A127286	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Spanish	5:00 PM
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hmong (Blue/Green),	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Laotian, Spanish	Urdu
Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Spanish
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hospital	Sathi, Bindu K. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Titapiwatanakun, Ruetima	Hospital
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Ezeanolue, Echezona
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 153635	Gender: Female	M.D. ^{4 5}
Razzaqi, Faisal S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 145586	Gender: Male
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 296635
ID Number: 157808	(559)353-5480	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1093872483	(559)653-5460	Madera, CA 93636
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A088624	NPI: 1689648180	(559)353-5700
(559)353-5460	Cultural Competence	License No: A103821	NPI: 1598743254
NPI: 1780875658	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: C188191
License No: A109943	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)353-5480	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
(559)353-5700	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Malayalam, Tamil	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish	Urdu
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Accessibility:	Spanish	Hindi
Physician Language(s): Urdu	•	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	
Hospital(s): None		Hospital	Hospital
Accessibility:	Tcheng, Wendy Y. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Accessibility:	Mhaissen, Mohammad N.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ⁴⁵
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	ID Number: 095991	Pediatric Infectious	Gender: Male
Sahib, Sarah M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Disease	ID Number: 213553
ID Number: 296630	(559)353-5460	-	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
	\ /	Deveikis, Audra A. M.D. ^{4 5}	•
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1508991316	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A064985	ID Number: 503945	(559)353-6450
(559)353-5480	Cultural Competence	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1124258025
NPI: 1518487636	Training Completed: Yes	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A135708
License No: A169730		(559)353-6450	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Mandarin, Spanish	Hospital
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	David, Raymund R. M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Xiao, Nianzhou M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
Physician Language(s):	Arabic	Gender: Female	ID Number: 149371
Arabic, Laotian, Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 255256	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): None	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility:	Kamal, Syed S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6215
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	(559)353-5770	NPI: 1346216652
Vijayan, Vini M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 069175	NPI: 1659504959	License No: A106007
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C161300	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 257559	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5770	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1346292836	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
(559)353-6450	License No: A052973	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
NPI: 1538260393	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
License No: A103917	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital
5:00 PM	Spanish	Hospital	Accessibility:
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Ehrreich, Steven T. M.D. ^{1 4}
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Pediatric Neurology	5
Spanish	Hospital	Appu, Merveen M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	•	Gender: Male	ID Number: 077227
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 231669	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Accessibility:	Tzeng, Julia W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6215
Pediatric Nephrology	ID Number: 196863	(559)353-6215	NPI: 1780651893
Barayan, Sahar S. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1194046193	License No: G085628
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A148984	Cultural Competence
ID Number: 140032	(559)353-5770	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1912106634	Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A106697	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)353-6215
(559)353-5770	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1083659296	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
License No: A060604	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Malayalam, Tamil	Physician Language(s):
- •	Spanish	•	Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	Specialist				
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera		
(559)353-6277 NPI: 1063801207 License No: 20A19824 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Mohammad, Laila M. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 290652 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1720320070 License No: C184825 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:	License No: 20A19956 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Friebele, Jill C. M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 203222 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1437387081 License No: A131970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Gaines, Daniel D.O.45 Gender: Male ID Number: 294163	Madera Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Kuba, Megan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 289796 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386 License No: A135083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Squiers, Monte V. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 266482 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1285016220 License No: A168474	Madera Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Pediatric Otolaryngology Gaudreau, Philip A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 235186 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6453 NPI: 1326207077 License No: A149585 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Lopez, Alexis M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293600 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Ste SE18 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6453 NPI: 1831551860 License No: A175710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -		
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pediatric Orthopedics	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	11:59 PM Hospital(s): Valley Children's		
Forsting, Shane D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 283095 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NDI: 1649719055	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5700 NPI: 1780125146 License No: 20A21420 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Fraining Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Mancuso, Robert F. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 089531 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1649719055

(559)353-6453

Madera	Madera	- Madera	Madera
NPI: 1528023439	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Female
License No: G089128	5:00 PM	Spanish	ID Number: 275918
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	(559)353-6062
5:00 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	NPI: 1093777575
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: G082024
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	Guardado, Cristo J. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Wareham, Rachelle E.	ID Number: 292794	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Portuguese	M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): None	Gender: Female	Ste SC12	Office Staff Language(s):
Patel, Vijay A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 161566	Madera, CA 93636	Spanish
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6105	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 285577	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1861038770	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6453	License No: A175915	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1548448053	Cultural Competence	Accessibility:
(559)353-6453	License No: A094413	Training Completed: No	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1508250747	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -	Pediatric Pulmonary
License No: A172174	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Milla, Carlos E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hospital	ID Number: 140367
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	LePhong, Christopher D.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
5:00 PM	Spanish	D.O. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	(559)353-5550
Spanish	Spanish	ID Number: 291235	NPI: 1720164080
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C052708
Spanish	Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	•	(559)353-6105	Training Completed: No
Hospital	Pediatric Pathology	NPI: 1053765800	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:		License No: 20A18800	5:00 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Davis, Amy W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Robinette, Kyle S. D.O. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Gender: Male	ID Number: 265395	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 254521	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	5:00 PM	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6105	Spanish	Accessibility:
(559)353-6453	NPI: 1427258417	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1114364148	License No: C169350	Spanish	
License No: 20A17089	Cultural Competence	Hospital(s): None	Ozdogan, Sebnem M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 265074
Training Completed. No	4:30 PM	,	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
		Wu, Sandy S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

		nullot	
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-5550	ID Number: 252237	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A138998
NPI: 1912188053	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
License No: A094693	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5917	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	(559)353-5550	NPI: 1861405003	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1689861007	License No: C171541	5:00 PM
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A107813	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
Hospital	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Accessibility:	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Pediatric Rheumatology
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Arce-Hernandez, Edsel
Roberto, Lauro Y. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Accessibility:	Kruk, Peter G. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male
ID Number: 048621	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	ID Number: 134080
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Yousif, Deena M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 134656	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-5550	ID Number: 271265	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6600
NPI: 1194878512	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5917	NPI: 1861458002
License No: A049421	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1366480634	License No: C052377
Cultural Competence	(559)353-5550	License No: A096070	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1770979437	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A146542	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
Hospital(s): Childrens	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Hospital of Los Angeles,	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Reedley, Valley Children's
Clovis Community Hospital,	Spanish	Hospital	Hospital
Community Regional	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Medical Center, Valley	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Pugmire, Brian S. M.D. ^{1 4 6} Gender: Male	Singh, Deepika M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Accessibility:	Pediatric Radiology	ID Number: 251841	Gender: Female
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Helton-Skally, Kathy M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 229434 9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Villa, Filomena Hazel R.	6	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	(559)353-5917	(559)353-6450
Gender: Female	ID Number: 296530	NPI: 1609190578	(

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

	<u> </u>		
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Email:dsingh2@valleychildre	NPI: 1417141904	NPI: 1184871675	Cultural Competence
ns.org	License No: A105113	License No: A103959	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1275844946	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A144712	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Spanish	Spanish	Cantonese
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Spanish	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
Spanish	Hospital	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Nunez-Lopez, Omar A.
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Haddock, Candace A.	M.D. ^{4 5}
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cartwright, Karen C. M.D. ⁴	M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Sukumaran, Sukesh M.D. ¹	5	Gender: Female	ID Number: 279305
4 5	Gender: Female	ID Number: 251578	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Gender: Male	ID Number: 075603	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 257393	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-7290
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-7290	NPI: 1558797464
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-7290	NPI: 1104380070	License No: A015977
(559)353-6450	NPI: 1942248356	License No: A160473	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1598068736	License No: G044733	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A103325	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)353-5700	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish	Urdu
Office Staff Language(s):	4:30 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hindi
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Community
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	Regional Medical Center,
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hmong (Blue/Green),	Accessibility:	Valley Children's Hospital
Hospital	Laotian, Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Sanchez-Glanville, Carlos
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Hui, Thomas T. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	F. M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Pediatric Surgery	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 129829	ID Number: 245662
Barthel, Erik R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Castle, Shannon L. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 249905	ID Number: 210033	(559)353-6600	(559)353-6600
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1487725206	NPI: 1336395904
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A062576	License No: A157868

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(559)353-7290

(559)353-7290

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hindi
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Henderson, Charles M.D. ^{4 5}
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu	Gender: Male
Spanish	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 295483
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hindi	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): Community	Hospital(s): None	Chiang, George M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6195
Regional Medical Center,	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	NPI: 1912067273
Valley Children's Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 138251	License No: G188367
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Berkman, Scott A. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
,	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Su, Wendy T. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 079324	(559)353-6195	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Female ID Number: 140548	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1093773954	11:59 PM
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6195	License No: A098687 Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1275513665	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-7290	License No: C147490	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
NPI: 1609807064	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
License No: A067657	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:
Training Completed: No	(559)353-6195	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Rahman, Nadeem U. M.D. ⁴
5:00 PM	4:30 PM	Hindi	5
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male
Spanish	Spanish	Hospital	ID Number: 146944
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hamdi, Anas A. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Mandarin	Spanish	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 281044	(559)353-6195
Hospital	Hospital	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1467426478
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A074920
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-5700	Cultural Competence
Pediatric Urology	Chau, Minh Hang T. M.D. ⁴⁵	NPI: 1588185482	Training Completed: No
Andersen, Beth A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male	License No: A176478	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	ID Number: 104217	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM
ID Number: 123712	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6195	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)358-3619	NPI: 1912007816 License No: A077536	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1750465472	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Hospital Saint Agnos
License No: G186314	Training Completed: No	Oldd	Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center
	Training Completed. NO		ivicultai oelilei

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Accessibility:	Pediatrics	ID Number: 243061	NPI: 1033228838
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Abdul-Razak, Basima	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A060943
Reinberg, Yuri E. M.D. ^{4 5}	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No
ID Number: 289479	ID Number: 159742	NPI: 1780062323	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A155781	11:59 PM
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
(559)353-6195	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1174584619	NPI: 1346279460	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
License No: C051722	License No: C053991	11:59 PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Hospital
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
5:00 PM	11:59 PM	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Brandley, Jaimie D. D.O. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Spanish	Accessibility:	Gender: Female
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 243048
Hebrew, Russian, Spanish	Spanish	Ament, Marvin E. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital	Accessibility:	ID Number: 500305	(559)353-5068
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1215315213
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Acharya, Victoria Z. M.D. ¹⁴	Madera, CA 93636	License No: 20A15496
Trandem, Kathryn R. M.D. ⁴	5	(559)353-5745	Cultural Competence
5	Gender: Female	NPI: 1962447896	Training Completed: No
Gender: Female	ID Number: 139598	License No: G011555	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM
ID Number: 249746	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6195	NPI: 1114997350	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
NPI: 1053674770	License No: A087846	Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis
License No: A155864	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Community Hospital,
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Community Regional
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Medical Center, Valley
4:30 PM	11:59 PM	Hospital	Children's Hospital
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Spanish	Spanish Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	French, Spanish	Berger, Shaun S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Brar, Gamdur S. M.D. ⁴
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Hospital(s): Valley Children's		ID Number: 071429	ID Number: 105903
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	2339 W. Cleveland Ave. Ste
Accessibility:	,	Madera, CA 93636	101
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Al Horany, Bassel M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male	(559)353-5068	Madera, CA 93637

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)675-9400	Gender: Male	ID Number: 285751	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1154308484	ID Number: 206813	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No
License No: C051065	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6600	11:59 PM
Training Completed: Yes	(559)353-6425	NPI: 1255864914	Office Staff Language(s):
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1942456165	License No: A181143	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
(559)675-9400	License No: C132773	Cultural Competence	Urdu
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	12:00 PM	Hospital(s): None
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Clute, Jamie L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Gender: Male
Spanish Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 232259
Extender(s):	Spanish	Hindi	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Galindo-Carmichael, Rosa	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636
(NP)	Hospital		(559)353-5068
Certification(s): CHDP	Accessibility:	Chen, Wan-keung M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	NPI: 1124078456
Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 262689	License No: C149941 Cultural Competence
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Caceres, Liliana E. M.D. ³	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Training Completed: No
Brickey, Sarah R. M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Gender: Female	ID Number: 086543	(559)353-5068	11:59 PM
ID Number: 196840	363 E. Almond Ave. Ste 105	NPI: 1407181258	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93637	License No: C162621	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	(559)673-6084	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6600	NPI: 1275642951	Training Completed: No	Spanish
NPI: 1730484403	License No: A068464	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Bakersfield
License No: A126122	Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Memorial Hospital, Mercy
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	San Juan Medical Center,
Training Completed: Yes	After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish	Valley Children's Hospital
After Hours Phone Number:	(559)673-6085	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:
(559)353-5700	Hours: Tue - Thu 1:00 AM -	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Cooray, Roshan A. M.D. ¹⁴
4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	5
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Chu, Jeffrey T. M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 234645
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 239984	Madera, CA 93636
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Certification(s): CHDP	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5000
Hospital	Accessibility:	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1457778706
Accessibility:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	(559)353-5068	License No: A148111
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Case, Jennifer M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1972768216	Cultural Competence
Burke, Patrick B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	License No: C152161	Training Completed: No

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	License No: A111416
11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Spanish	Spanish	12:00 PM	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM
Sinhalese, Tamil	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Mercy San Juan	Urdu	Spanish
Hospital	Medical Center, Valley	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Accessibility:	Children's Hospital	Hindi	Hindi, Laotian, Spanish
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Extender(s): Gounder,	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
De La Rosa, Ivonne E.	Karishman (NP)	Foster, Steven A. D.O. ^{4 5}	Hospital
M.D. ^{4 5}	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Accessibility:
Gender: Female	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 110445	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
ID Number: 550802	Dharma, Jeevarathnam P.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Garcia, Alfredo M. M.D. ³
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Male
Madera, CA 93636	Gender: Female	(559)353-5068	ID Number: 086545
(559)353-8038	ID Number: 145801	NPI: 1568476505	363 E. Almond Ave. Ste 105
NPI: 1174695795	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: 20A08530	Madera, CA 93637
License No: A049734	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	(559)673-6085
Cultural Competence	(559)353-2068	Training Completed: Yes	NPI: 1053420745
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1093974248	After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A069814
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A103898	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence
(559)353-8738	Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	After Hours Phone Number:
5:00 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)673-6085
Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Wed 8:00 AM -
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Thu 8:00 AM - 4:00
Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hmong (White), Laotian,	PM Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Spanish	Urdu	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Clovis	Spanish
Accessibility:	Hindi, Tamil, Telugu	Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Community Regional	Spanish
Demetral, Lindsey C. D.O. ¹	Hospital	Medical Center	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
4 5	Disla Cuevas, Abiezer N.	Accessibility:	Hospital, Saint Agnes
Gender: Female	M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Medical Center
ID Number: 195604	Gender: Male	Gandham, Sindhura M.D. ¹	Certification(s): CHDP
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 276812	4 5	Accessibility:
Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Gender: Female	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
(559)353-5068	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 162988	Hauser, Michael E. M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1346542479	(559)353-5068	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male
License No: 20A11912	NPI: 1154707875	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 163056
Cultural Competence	License No: A154728	(559)353-5068	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Training Completed, No.	LICENSE NO. A 134720	(JJ9)JJJ-JUUU	Madage CA 02020

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

574 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

NPI: 1497072375

Madera, CA 93636

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-5068	NPI: 1487919155	NPI: 1043606700	License No: A118688
NPI: 1629039912	License No: A167536	License No: A156981	Cultural Competence
License No: C054192	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM
After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	11:59 PM	
(559)353-5068			Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	•
5:00 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s): Spanish
	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Office Staff Language(s):	•	Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	,
Spanish Physician Language(a):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	,	Hospital
Physician Language(s):	Hospital Accessibility:	District Hospital, Valley	Accessibility:
Spanish	•	Children's Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Accessibility:	Katamura, Monica M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hospital	Insco, Richard A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	Johnson, Jennifer L. M.D. ⁴	ID Number: 291336
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 074411	5	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Horspool, James C. D.O. ^{3 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 264345	(559)353-6425
ID Number: 101542	(559)353-6049	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1487996492
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1275592495	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C176845
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A064153	(559)353-5068	Cultural Competence
(559)353-6425	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194143057	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1174503338	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A149107	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: 20A06948	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Fri 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM	11:59 PM	Urdu
5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	Hindi
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	Kaur, Ramandeep M.D. ^{4 5}
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital, Valley	Hospital	ID Number: 275208
Accessibility:	Children's Hospital	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636
Hubbard, Trenton R. M.D. ⁴	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Kalin, Whitney L. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	(559)353-5550
5	Jacob, Saul A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Gender: Female	NPI: 1013408848
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	ID Number: 190867	License No: A174248
ID Number: 260446	ID Number: 245586	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
(559)353-5068	(559)353-5068	NPI: 1013099043	11:59 PM

Madaya	Madaga	Madara	Madaya
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Spanish	Russian
Urdu	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Spanish	Hospital
Punjabi	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Kebir, Hakim N. M.D. ^{4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Liggett, Anne M.D. ^{4 5}
Gender: Male	Kingsley, Jeffery D. M.D. ^{1 4}		Gender: Female
ID Number: 255220	-	Kodali, Sindhura M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 164677
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Gender: Male	Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 144125	ID Number: 243908	Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-5068	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5068
NPI: 1144677675	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1659502037
License No: A158125	(559)535-5068	(559)353-5068	License No: A107547
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1558548255	NPI: 1861811408	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A103298	License No: A139845	Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:
11:59 PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	(559)353-5068
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Spanish	12:00 PM	11:59 PM	
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish
Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Community Hospital,	Physician Language(s):	Telugu	Spanish
Community Regional	Hmong (Blue/Green),	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Medical Center, Valley	Laotian, Spanish	Hospital	Hospital
Children's Hospital	Hospital(s): Emanuel	Accessibility:	Accessibility:
Accessibility:	Medical Center, Valley	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Children's Hospital	,	
Keosheyan, Rhonda M.	•	Kovalenko, Tetyana O. M.D. ^{4 5}	Malancea, Diana M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female
M.D. ⁴⁵	Kinnison, John R. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Gender: Female	ID Number: 294707
Gender: Female	ID Number: 109640	ID Number: 196981	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
ID Number: 078691	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068
Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6600	(559)353-6600	NPI: 1710514401
(559)353-5068	NPI: 1306887831	NPI: 1174705719	License No: A185456
NPI: 1336196849	License No: A082715	License No: A127147	Cultural Competence
License No: A068656	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Training Completed: No	After Hours Phone Number:	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	(559)353-5068	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
	5:00 PM	Spanish	Urdu
		•	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 236830	License No: A184049	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Malhotra, Reetu K. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6600	Hours: Sun 12:00 AM - 11:59	•
Gender: Female	NPI: 1811259682 License No: A135987	AM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri, 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	,
ID Number: 245660			Accessibility:
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Phelps, Sara N. M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)353-5068	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female
NPI: 1487049771	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	ID Number: 188236
License No: A157297	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	. , ,	Madera, CA 93636
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Ortega, Daniel M. D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068
Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 274224	NPI: 1801186440 License No: A114577
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Maselli, Laura L. M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Spanish	Gender: Female	NPI: 1497240642	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 104739	License No: 20A17762	Office Staff Language(s):
Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
Marquez, Mariel M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish
Gender: Female	NPI: 1356476030	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
ID Number: 292441	License No: A077115	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Platter, Mitchell D.O.45
NPI: 1801310297	11:59 PM	Hindi	Gender: Male
License No: A185260	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 274434
Cultural Competence	Spanish	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Osburn, Tiffany S. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Gender: Female	(559)353-6600
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 171781	NPI: 1548751456
Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A17661
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Urdu	Moufarrej, Youmna M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	NPI: 1245423342	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hindi	ID Number: 292442	License No: A118695	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Hospital	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Marsh, Benjamin L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	(559)353-5068 NPI: 1750903241	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)		Gender: Female ID Number: 139596 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 286393 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068
Rice, Kerrilynn G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 254387 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1184079287 License No: A150941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Gender: Female ID Number: 231957 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1952715815 License No: 20A14905 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-5068 NPI: 1518167857 License No: 20A09510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Snider, Jennifer C. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	NPI: 1033670575 License No: A180541 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sosa, Carmela E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 159147 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Rodden, Gregory D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293077 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6215 NPI: 1588227532 License No: 20A20864 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Santos, Christine S. D.O. ¹⁴ ⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 215913 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1760748149 License No: 20A13162 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	ID Number: 168490 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1578892816 License No: A110224 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	(559)353-5068 NPI: 1538392642 License No: A095150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-6425 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sutherland, Tara M. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Female
Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Smith, Sarah E. D.O. ^{4 5}	Soares, Annabelle M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female	ID Number: 227708 9300 Valley Children's Pl.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

578 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Accessibility:
(559)353-5068	Training Completed: Yes	11:59 PM	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1013274679	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	
License No: A130305	5:00 PM	Spanish	Webb, Nicole E. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female ID Number: 188555
Training Completed: No	Spanish	Spanish	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Madera, CA 93636
5:00 PM	Vietnamese	Hospital	(559)353-5068
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:	NPI: 1326280389
Spanish	Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: A115834
Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Vaughn, Erin M.D. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Tucker, Ryan C. D.O. ^{1 4 5}	ID Number: 292347	After Hours Phone Number:
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5068
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 231105	Ste MB01	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Swaby, Dave W. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-5068	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 246391	(559)353-5068	NPI: 1528234200	Spanish
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1518386937	License No: C186374	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	License No: 20A14752	Cultural Competence	Spanish
(559)624-2245	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
NPI: 1255727079	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital
License No: A156911	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Accessibility:
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	5:00 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Hospital 44 A B 45	Weerasethsiri, Rungtiwa
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Vu, Albert H. M.D. ^{4 5}	M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Gender: Male	Gender: Female
Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	ID Number: 263096	ID Number: 157129
Physician Language(s):	Hospital	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Accessibility:	(559)353-5068	(559)353-7900
Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	NPI: 1194245563	NPI: 1093951444
District Hospital	Turakhia, Ruchi R. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	License No: A158260	License No: A106684
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 239249	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Truong, Chi H. M.D.45	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636	11:59 PM	5:30 PM
ID Number: 048221	(559)353-5068	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1447526660	Spanish	Spanish
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A153407	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
(559)353-6600	Cultural Competence	Spanish	Spanish, Thai
NPI: 1649262718	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
License No: G077728		Hospital	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Wijegunawardena, Ama S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 196904 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1649583410 License No: A125459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Sinhalese Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Winkler, Carey L. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 085653 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1669434395 License No: G070078 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Galvez, Michael G. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 251158 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1619266111 License No: A122755 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pulmonary Disease Reddivalam, Sudhakar L.	Tablizo, Mary Anne A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 092714 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5550 NPI: 1295889905 License No: A076613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Perinatology	Plastic Surgery Chao, Mimi T. M.D. ^{4 5}	M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Veille, Jean-Claude L. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 141491 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1639165368 License No: A037270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): French Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Gender: Female ID Number: 145391 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1609091602 License No: A104105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White), Laotian, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 024776 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5550 NPI: 1003969429 License No: A049339 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green), Spanish, Telugu Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Farrell, Crystal R. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Female ID Number: 260712 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1922447895 License No: A156125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

580 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Koning, Jeffrey L. M.D. ¹⁴⁶ Gender: Male ID Number: 236545 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1780952176	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)485-8330 NPI: 1487608543 License No: G038925 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	NPI: 1760695761 License No: A099832 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
License No: A122071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5917 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Sleep Medicine
Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nagel, Edward N. M.D. ¹⁴⁶	Hospital Raines-Hepple, Robert P. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 185625 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Suhrbier, David D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 278706 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6215 NPI: 1629070651
Laningham, Fred H. M.D. ¹⁴ 6 Gender: Male ID Number: 146935 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1962405753 License No: G075723 Cultural Competence	Gender: Male ID Number: 168571 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917 NPI: 1841461621 License No: A117216 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)353-5917 NPI: 1336283902 License No: A120069 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A19289 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sports Medicine Arends Jr, Gary L. D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male
Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Myracle, Michael R. M.D. ^{1 4}	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Naheedy, John H. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 172434 9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Vinocur, Daniel N. M.D. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 172431 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917	ID Number: 105302 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1932181724 License No: 20A08430 Cultural Competence

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera, CA 93636

(559)353-5917

NPI: 1770711830

License No: A115727

Gender: Male

ID Number: 053097

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number
(559)353-5700
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM
11:59 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): None
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Urology

Madera

Rodriguez Jr., Esequiel M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 132523 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6195 NPI: 1316987159 License No: A080459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5700

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES -STANISLAUS - FFS

Pediatric Cardiology

Hernandez, Brian M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 292907

Madera

9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Madera, CA 93636
1 - (559)353-6257
NPI: 1043745052
License No: A159274
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Bakersfield
Memorial Hospital, Emanuel
Medical Center, Adventist
Health Hanford, Kaweah
Delta District Hospital, Tenet
Health Central Coast Sierra
Vista Reg Med Ctr, Valley
Children's Hospital, Mercy
Medical Center Merced,
Mercy Hospital Bakersfield,
Adventist Health Delano,
Sierra View District Hospital,

Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - TULARE FFS

Saint Agnes Medical Center

Neonatology

Ibonia, Katrina T. M.D.^{1 4 5}
Gender: Female
ID Number: 260717
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Madera, CA 93636
(559)353-5700
NPI: 1811200124
License No: A165664
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Madera

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Urdu

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital

Podiatry

Merrill, Daniel D.O.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 297518 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5700 NPI: 1467914291 License No: 20A22063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu

Dhua:

Physician Language(s):

Hindi

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

Hospital

Direct Network: Fresno

Family Nurse Practitioner

Singh, Binwant FNP^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: 267931 509 S. I St. Ste G Madera, CA 93637 (559)474-8445 NPI: 1932729902 License No: NP14435 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Madera

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -4:30 PM Hospital(s): None

Ophthalmology

Nguyen, Loan K. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Female ID Number: 028766 1011 W. Yosemite Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-6000 Website:

https://naturalvision.com/ NPI: 1922168715 License No: A050981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)573-7000

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):
Armenian, Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish, Vietnamese
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Valley
Children's Hospital, Saint
Agnes Medical Center

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Accessibility:

Poulsen, Eric J. M.D.²⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 089465 509 S. I St. Ste C Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-4000 Website:

www.insightvisioncenter.com

NPI: 1003819301 License No: A071284

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

582 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	ID Number: 129498	Hospital(s): Clovis	Office Staff Lar
Training Completed: Yes	509 S. I St. Ste B	Community Hospital,	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Madera, CA 93637	Community Regional	Physician Lang
5:00 PM	(833)478-1818	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Punjabi, Urdu
Office Staff Language(s):	Website:	Medical Center	Hospital(s): Clo
Spanish Dhysician Language (a)	https://www.painclinicscentra	Direct Network: Madera	Community Ho
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Icalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073	Anesthesiology	Community Remoderated Medical Center
Hospital(s): Clovis	License No: A089459	Yanez-Segura, Victor M.	Accessibility:
Community Hospital,	Cultural Competence	M.D. ⁴⁶	Limited(P,EB,IE
Community Regional	Training Completed: Yes	Gender: Male	Gastroenterol
Medical Center, Valley	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	ID Number: 059739	
Children's Hospital, Saint	4:00 PM	1210 E. Almond Ave.	Akhtar, Ehsaa
Agnes Medical Center	Office Staff Language(s):	Madera, CA 93637	Gender: Male
Certification(s): CCS	Spanish	(559)675-2664	ID Number: 264
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1700838935	451 E. Almond
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	License No: A043359	Madera, CA 93
Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D. ¹	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	(559)299-9395 NPI: 17102555
4 5	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.	Training Completed: Yes	License No: A1
Gender: Male	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Cultural Compe
ID Number: 173839	(NP)	5:00 PM	Training Compl
509 S. I St. Ste C	Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Hours: Mon - T
Madera, CA 93637	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Spanish	5:00 PM Fri 8:0
(559)664-4000	Podiatry	Hospital(s): None	PM
Website:	Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM ^{1 4 5}	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Office Staff Lar
www.insightvisioncenter.com	Gender: Male		Russian, Spani
NPI: 1801897194	ID Number: 202252	Cardiology/Cardiovascular	Physician Lang
License No: A095697	1111 W. Fourth St. Bldg. C	Disease	Spanish, Urdu
Cultural Competence	Ste A	Ashraf, Mohammad M.D. ⁴⁵	Hospital(s): Clo
Training Completed: Yes	Madera, CA 93637	Gender: Male	Community Ho
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)674-0061	ID Number: 059829	Community Re
5:00 PM	Website:	1260 E. Almond Ave.	Medical Center
Office Staff Language(s):	www.westcoastpodiatrygrou	Madera, CA 93637	Heart and Surg
Spanish Physician Language (a):	p.com	(559)673-2259	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1568605269	NPI: 1881616159	Basic(P,EB,IB,I
Hindi, Spanish	License No: E004827	License No: A035686	Akhtar, Naeem
Hospital (s): Fresno Surgical	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Hospital Accessibility:	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 06
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	451 E. Almond
	5:00 PM	(559)673-2259 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Madera, CA 93
Pain Management	Physician Language(s): Spanish	5:00 PM	(559)673-4000
Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ⁴⁵	υμαιτιστι		NPI: 18312918

Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Gastroenterology Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264840 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)299-9395 NPI: 1710255591 License No: A133960 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-4000

NPI: 1831291863

License No: A045051

Gender: Male ID Number: 061020

Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D.^{4 5}

451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103

Office Staff Language(s):

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Volume 4, 2024

Gender: Male

Parmar, Ashok M. M.D.⁴⁵

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93637	NPI: 1669422812	(833)478-1818
Training Completed: Yes	(559)203-5125	License No: C052769	Website:
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1639201502	Cultural Competence	https://www.painclinicscentra
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	License No: A120800	Training Completed: Yes	lcalifornia.com/
PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1164419073
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00	License No: A089459
Russian, Spanish	Hours: Tue 8:00 AM - 12:00	PM	Cultural Competence
Physician Language(s):	PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Spanish, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
Russian, Spanish, Urdu	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):	4:00 PM
Hospital(s): None	Urdu	Punjabi, Sindhi, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None	Urdu	Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Internal Medicine	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Hamid, Syed A. M.D. ^{4 5}		Accessibility:	Spanish
Gender: Male	Singh, Kanwal J. M.D. ^{3 5} Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 068228	ID Number: 060984	Neurosurgery	Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M.
1111 W. Fourth St.	1290 E. Almond Ave.	Perry, Victor L. M.D. ^{4 5}	(NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen
Madera, CA 93637	Madera, CA 93637	Gender: Male	(NP)
(559)673-3000	(559)661-6212	ID Number: 093469	Accessibility:
NPI: 1790797736	Email:drkanwalsinghcardio@	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
License No: A053544	gmail.com	Madera, CA 93636	Starley, Denice D.O. ^{1 4 5}
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1184668097	(559)353-6277	Gender: Female
Training Completed: Yes	License No: A046659	NPI: 1144276288	ID Number: 262990
After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	License No: G086263	509 S. I St. Ste B
(559)673-3000	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93637
Hours: Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: Yes	(833)478-1818
PM	(559)661-6212	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Website:
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	https://www.painclinicscentra
Spanish	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	lcalifornia.com/
Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	NPI: 1568509081
Spanish	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	License No: 20A11203
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Cultural Competence
Hospital	Punjabi	Hospital(s): UCSF Medical	Training Completed: Yes
Certification(s): CCS	Hospital(s): None	Center, Saint Agnes Medical	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Center Center	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):
Infectious Disease	Nephrology	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Spanish
Roshan, Bakht M.D. ^{1 4 5}		Pain Management	Physician Language(s):
Alternate Name: Roshan,	Masood, Sheikh M. M.D. ^{4 5}		Spanish
Bakhat	Gender: Male	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ⁴⁵	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Male	ID Number: 091657	Gender: Male	Extender(s): Tran, Jenny
ID Number: 188980	451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 101	ID Number: 129498	(NP)
924 Emily Way	Madera, CA 93637	509 S. I St. Ste B	
JZT LIIIIY VVAY	(559)661-1965	Madera, CA 93637	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

584 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spacialist

Specialist ————————————————————————————————————				
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera	
Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Direct Network: Stanislaus	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Korean, Spanish	Training Completed: Yes	Pain Management	
Pediatrics	Hospital(s): None	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -	Starley, Denice D.O. ^{1 4 5}	
Khan, Shaheen M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 083971 1111 W. Fourth St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-3000 NPI: 1710081088 License No: C050433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Rheumatology Khalid, Yasmeen M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 570132 1260 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)675-5006 NPI: 1548291156	4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Mercy Hospital Bakersfield Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen	Gender: Female ID Number: 262990 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra/lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1568509081 License No: 20A11203	
After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Physical Medicine Rehab	License No: A062895 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)675-5006 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	(NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Starley, Denice D.O. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 262990 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra Icalifornia.com/ NPI: 1568509081 License No: 20A11203	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Tran, Jenny (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Kang, Ho H. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Cultural Competence	Direct Network: Tulare	
Alternate Name: KANG,	DIRECT NETWORK: SAN JOAQUIN	Training Completed: Yes	Pain Management	
HENRY H Gender: Male ID Number: 058487	Pain Management	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	
Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-7054 NPI: 1356349260 License No: A464100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM -	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 129498 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Tran, Jenny (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 129498 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818 Website: https://www.painclinicscentra lcalifornia.com/ NPI: 1164419073 License No: A089459 Cultural Competence	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: A089459

5:00 PM

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

Training Completed: Yes

Madera Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Bakersfield Memorial Hospital, Mercy

Extender(s): Patel, Vipul M. (NP), Dhaliwal, Jaisleen (NP)

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hospital Bakersfield

Pediatrics

Randolph, Julianne E. D.O.145

Gender: Female ID Number: 169768 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-3000 NPI: 1508189952 License No: 20A11064 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Arabic, Burmese, Cantonese, French, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta **District Hospital**

Extender(s): Pacheco.

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Jennifer (NP)

Accessibility:

Madera

Physical Medicine Rehab

Montero, Winston F. M.D.¹ 4 5

Gender: Male ID Number: 189653 509 S. I St. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (833)478-1818 Website:

https://www.painclinicscentra Icalifornia.com/ NPI: 1851550404 License No: A122675 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE **NETWORK ACC-**WOMEN'S

Maternal & Fetal Medicine

Konchak, Peter S. D.O.45

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000206 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1669452025 License No: 20A21313 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Madera

Hospital

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Allergy/Immunology

Baz. Malik M. M.D.⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Baz, Malik Ν Gender: Male

ID Number: 501005 2311 W. Cleveland Ave. Ste

101

Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-0075 Website:

WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM NPI: 1114923307

License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)674-0075

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES - MADERA**

Allergy/Immunology

Baz, Malik M. M.D.⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Baz, Malik

Madera

Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 2311 W. Cleveland Ave. Ste 101 Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-0075 Website: WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM

NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)674-0075

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hematology/Oncology

Chillar, Ram K. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 145564 360 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-4600 NPI: 1881702645 License No: A025342 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Portuguese, Spanish, Tamil Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

586 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	·		Madera
Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS - MADERA COUNTY FFS Internal Medicine Mojadaddi, Sohaila M. M.D. ² Gender: Female ID Number: 011703 550 E. Almond Ave. Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-1100 NPI: 1447354733 License No: A045451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)661-1054 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Madera Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Khan, Shaheen M.D. ⁴ Gender: Female ID Number: 083971 1111 W. Fourth St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-3000 NPI: 1710081088 License No: C050433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000	Madera Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) SANTE PHYSICIANS CAPITATED Allergy/Immunology Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 2311 W. Cleveland Ave. Ste 1 Madera, CA 93637	Madera Gender: Female ID Number: 281288 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)449-4350 NPI: 1740613355 License No: A164333 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) MacDonald, Malcolm J. M.D.46 Gender: Male
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None	After Hours Phone Number:	1	
Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(IB,E) Pediatrics Insco, Richard A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)436-4500 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM	License No: G085238 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM
ID Number: 074411 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6049 NPI: 1275592495 License No: A064153 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Rahman, Shafi U. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: 059792 1111 W. Fourth St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-3000 NPI: 1801806997 License No: A050385 Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Gastroenterology Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)353-5068 Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-3000	Anesthesiology Kan, Jenny M. M.D. ^{4 6}	Gender: Male ID Number: 264840 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93637	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: 20A14838	Cultural Competence
(559)299-9395	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1710255591	(559)272-2933	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
License No: A133960	NPI: 1609139591	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	4:30 PM
Cultural Competence	License No: A156014	11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Urdu	Spanish
PM	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi	Hospital
Russian, Spanish	Spanish	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Spanish, Urdu	Spanish	Medical Center	Konchak, Peter S. D.O. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Male
Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	ID Number: 293604
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 251953	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D. ^{4 5}	Ng, Brian B. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6700
ID Number: 061020	ID Number: 264757	(559)353-5917	NPI: 1669452025
451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1558504720	License No: 20A21313
Madera, CA 93637	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A128619	Cultural Competence
(559)673-4000	(559)272-2933	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1831291863	NPI: 1891140844	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A045051	License No: A143291	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Urdu
5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hindi
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
Russian, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Accessibility:	Medical Genetics
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Rope, Alan M.D. ^{4 5}
Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi,	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Maternal & Fetal Medicine	Gender: Male
Russian, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Community	•	Edwards-Silva, Racine N.	ID Number: 270812
. ()	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Regional Medical Center,	Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ¹⁴	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Saint Agnes Medical Center	5	ID Number: 141728	(559)353-6400
Accessibility:	Gender: Male	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	NPI: 1619056181
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 229217	Madera, CA 93636	License No: C161932
Interventional Radiology	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence
Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1912934472	Training Completed: No
Gender: Male	(559)353-5917	License No: G087527	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
ID Number: 251946	NPI: 1194036624		11:59 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

588 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist			
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sarvian, Eman M.D. ^{4 5}	Younis, Usama M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 234517 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1740412766	Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E) Nguyen, Loan K. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 028766
Neonatology	Gender: Female	License No: A151477	1011 W. Yosemite Ave.
Adie, Mohammad A. M.D. ⁴ ⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 285582 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1629270608 License No: A091307 Cultural Competence	ID Number: 223388 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1891131041 License No: A132201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-6000 NPI: 1922168715 License No: A050981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)573-7000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Ophthalmology	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Kaye, David B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035248 1011 W. Yosemite Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-6000	Armenian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)
Hindi	Soto, Susan M. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1124180518	Orthopedic Surgery
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Brock, Lee J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 291021 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8033 NPI: 1912008871 License No: A908023	Gender: Female ID Number: 295724 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1942475280 License No: A095843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	License No: A032581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Spanish Physician Language(s):	Rebel, Cyril W. M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 060981 550 E. Almond Ave. Ste A Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-0476 NPI: 1952479180 License No: A062819 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Afrikaans, Armenian,

Community Hospital,

Community Regional

Medical Center, Valley

Russian, Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis

11:59 PM

Urdu

Hindi

Office Staff Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): None

Cultural Competence

12:00 PM

Spanish

Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Office Staff Language(s):

(559)661-0476

5:00 PM

Spanish

Madera Madera Madera Madera Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Hoehler, Amanda E. M.D.⁴⁵ License No: A115696 Dutch, French, Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None ID Number: 157415 **Pediatric Critical Care** Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -9300 Valley Childrens Pl. **Pediatric Cardiology** Mahavadi, Vidya M.D.45 11:59 PM Madera, CA 93636 Evans, Teresa E. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Female Office Staff Language(s): (559)353-5803 ID Number: 295752 Gender: Female Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, NPI: 1265606776 ID Number: 283363 9300 Valley Children's Pl. License No: C131696 Urdu 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 Physician Language(s): **Cultural Competence** (559)449-4350 Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: No Hindi (559)353-6257 NPI: 1992235105 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hospital(s): None NPI: 1891158259 License No: A188414 11:59 PM Olson, Elis M.D.⁴⁵ License No: A152112 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Male Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, ID Number: 272553 Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Urdu 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -11:59 PM Physician Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi (559)353-5803 Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None NPI: 1285629923 Spanish Physician Language(s): License No: G157727 Kilpatrick, Robert M.D.^{4 5} Physician Language(s): Spanish Gender: Male Cultural Competence Spanish Hospital(s): None ID Number: 285014 Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) 11:59 PM Madera, CA 93636 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) **Pediatric Emergency** (559)353-8038 Office Staff Language(s): Medicine Hernandez, Brian M.D.^{4 5} NPI: 1194718064 Spanish Gender: Male Godorov, Diane F. D.O.45 Physician Language(s): License No: C170438 ID Number: 292907 Gender: Female **Cultural Competence** Spanish 9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 290192 Hospital(s): None Training Completed: No Madera, CA 93636 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Accessibility: (559)353-6257 Madera, CA 93636 11:59 PM Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) NPI: 1043745052 (559)353-5803 Office Staff Language(s): Pollack III. Henry C. M.D.⁴⁵ License No: A159274 NPI: 1942377015 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Gender: Male Cultural Competence License No: 20A15320 Urdu ID Number: 200539 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Training Completed: No Hindi Madera, CA 93636 11:59 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hospital(s): None (559)353-5803 Office Staff Language(s): 11:59 PM NPI: 1356357388 Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Spanish Office Staff Language(s): Gender: Female License No: A077462 Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, ID Number: 168548 **Cultural Competence** Spanish Urdu

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Hospital(s): Valley Children's

German

Hospital

Hospital(s): Tenet Health

Central Coast Sierra Vista

Reg Med Ctr

590 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

Madera, CA 93636

(559)353-5803

NPI: 1063711067

Training Completed: No

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Pediatric Neurosurgery
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hindi	Hospital	Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. ¹⁴
Urdu	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	5
Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Infectious	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Female
Hindi	Disease	Pediatric Neurology	ID Number: 168667
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Deveikis, Audra A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Barayan, Sahar S. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Hospital	Gender: Female	Gender: Female	Madera, CA 93636
Pediatric Genetics	ID Number: 503945	ID Number: 140032	(559)353-6277
Gangaram, Balram M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1497858047
Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A117089
ID Number: 275450	(559)353-6450	(559)353-5770	Cultural Competence
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1558461327	NPI: 1083659296	Training Completed: No
Madera, CA 93636	License No: A040896	License No: A060604	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)353-6400	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(559)353-5700
NPI: 1841369519	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: C155846	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Physician Language(s):
11:59 PM	Urdu	Urdu	Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Arabic	Accessibility:
Urdu Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s): Hindi	•	•	Limoges, Natalie D.O. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Veesenmeyer, Angela F. M.D. ^{4 5}	Shapiro, Kevin A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Gender: Female
Hospital	Gender: Female	Gender: Male ID Number: 205870	ID Number: 284428
Gold, June-Anne M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 225793	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 199855	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6215	(559)353-6277
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-6450	NPI: 1306006374	NPI: 1063801207
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1558528612	License No: A125891	License No: 20A19824
(559)353-6400	License No: C144093	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1982927729	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
License No: A109685	Training Completed: No	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	11:59 PM	4:30 PM
Training Completed: No	(559)353-5068	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Urdu	Urdu
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Hindi	Hindi
Urdu	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Pediatric Orthopedics	Madera, CA 93636	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Forsting, Shane D.O. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5745	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish
Gender: Male	NPI: 1699014464	Urdu	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 283095	License No: 20A17398	Physician Language(s):	Spanish, Tagalog
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Portuguese	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:
(559)353-5941	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Pediatric Pathology	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
NPI: 1649719055	5:00 PM	Guardado, Cristo J. M.D. ⁴⁵	Pediatric Radiology
License No: 20A19956	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Davis, Trevor Z. D.O. ^{4 6}
Cultural Competence	Spanish	ID Number: 292794	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	ID Number: 251947
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Spanish	Madera, CA 93636	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	(559)535-6105	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	NPI: 1861038770	(559)353-5917
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Accessibility:	License No: A175915	NPI: 1336301415
Urdu	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cultural Competence	License No: 20A14020
Physician Language(s):	Pediatric Otolaryngology	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hindi	Lopez, Alexis M.D. ^{4 5}	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Male	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Hospital	ID Number: 293600	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Kuba, Megan M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Female	Ste SE18	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Španish,
ID Number: 289796	Madera, CA 93636	Spanish	Urdu
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-6453	Hospital(s): None	Physician Language(s):
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1831551860	Accessibility:	Hindi
(559)353-5941	License No: A175710	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1609902386	Cultural Competence	Pediatric Pulmonary	Pediatric Urology
License No: A135083	Training Completed: No	Tablizo, Mary Anne A.	Chau, Minh Hang T. M.D. ^{4 5}
Cultural Competence	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	M.D. ⁴⁵	Gender: Male
Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	Gender: Female	ID Number: 104217
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 092714	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
4:30 PM	Mancuso, Robert F. M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Madera, CA 93636
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	(559)353-6195
Spanish	ID Number: 089531	(559)353-5550	NPI: 1912007816
Physician Language(s):	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1295889905	License No: A077536
Spanish	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A076613	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	(559)353-6453	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Accessibility:	NPI: 1528023439	Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: G089128	After Hours Phone Number:	5:00 PM
Nye, Deric H. D.O. ^{4 5}	Cultural Competence	(559)353-5550	Office Staff Language(s):
Gender: Male	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
ID Number: 255815	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	Urdu
0300 Valloy Childron's DI	5:00 DM		.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

5:00 PM

592 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Female	NPI: 1396130100	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi	ID Number: 159742	License No: A190135	Spanish
Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Chiang, George M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Gender: Male	(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
ID Number: 138251	NPI: 1346279460	11:59 PM	Hospital
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	License No: C053991	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
Ste MB16	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Urdu	Hassan, Keith M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)353-6195	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
NPI: 1093773954	11:59 PM	Hindi	ID Number: 290950
License No: A098687	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	9300 Valley Children's Pl.
Cultural Competence	Spanish Physician Language(a):	Disla Cuevas, Abiezer N.	Madera, CA 93636
Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5803
After Hours Phone Number:	Spanish Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male	NPI: 1619945185
(559)353-6195	Accessibility:	ID Number: 276812	License No: G184721
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
5:00 PM		Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): None	Alnayem, Weam M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-5068	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Female	NPI: 1154707875	11:59 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 293936	License No: A154728	Office Staff Language(s):
Rodriguez Jr., Esequiel	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Spanish Physician Language(a):
M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6600	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Gender: Male	NPI: 1487170247	12:00 PM	Spanish Hospital(s): None
ID Number: 132523	License No: A186130	Office Staff Language(s):	Accessibility:
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No	Urdu	
(559)353-6195 NPI: 1316987159	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hateley, Robert M.D. ^{4 5}
License No: A080459	11:59 PM	Hindi	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 280255
Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Elbashir, Asaad M.D. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Urdu	Gender: Male	(559)353-5068
11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 243121	NPI: 1841750999
Office Staff Language(s):	Arabic	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A176544
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Urdu	Hospital	(559)353-6600	Training Completed: No
Physician Language(s):	Brown, Erik C. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1841558657	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Spanish	Gender: Male	License No: A155240	11:59 PM
Hospital(s): None	ID Number: 294764	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Pediatrics	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Spanish
Abdul-Razak, Basima M.D. ^{4 5}	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	Physician Language(s): Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Hospital(s): None	Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. ⁴	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste
Accessibility:	5	Madera, CA 93636	102
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Gender: Male	(559)353-5068	Madera, CA 93637
Malancea, Diana M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 067554	NPI: 1619223534	(559)570-5377
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: A135515	NPI: 1780241646
ID Number: 294707	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence	License No: E005841
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	(559)353-5745	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1750393617	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
(559)353-5068	License No: G078162	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
NPI: 1710514401	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	
License No: A185456	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish	Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Gender: Male ID Number: 274313
11:59 PM	Spanish	Accessibility:	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	102
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Perinatology	Madera, CA 93637
Urdu	Hospital(s): None		(559)570-5377
Physician Language(s):	Certification(s): CHDP	Friedman, Steven A. M.D. ⁴	NPI: 1356874929
Hindi	Accessibility:	Gender: Male	License No: E005760
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 277052	Cultural Competence
Hospital	Tabba, Laraib M.D. ^{1 4 5}	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Training Completed: No
Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. ⁴	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
5	ID Number: 281907	(559)353-6700	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1225171986	Hospital(s): Clovis
ID Number: 067554	Madera, CA 93636	License No: G065944	Community Hospital,
41169 Goodwin Way	(559)353-8038	Cultural Competence	Community Regional
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1801182860	Training Completed: No	Medical Center
(559)353-6425	License No: A124240	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Koelewyn, Kristopher E.
NPI: 1750393617	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	11:59 PM	DPM ^{4 5}
License No: G078162	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM	Spanish	ID Number: 277250
Training Completed: Yes	Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste 102
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Spanish	Madera, CA 93637
Office Staff Language(s):	Urdu	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	(559)570-5377
Hmong, Laotian, Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital	NPI: 1831661578
Physician Language(s):	Hindi	Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	License No: E005785
Hmong (White)	Hospital(s): Valley Children's		Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital	Podiatry	Training Completed: No
Hospital	Yimer, Kathy M.D. ^{4 5}	Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5}	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Gender: Female	Gender: Female	5:00 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	ID Number: 274143	ID Number: 281242	Hospital(s): None

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

594 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera Madera Madera Madera **Cultural Competence** Hospital, Fresno Surgical Hospital(s): Valley Children's Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM¹ Training Completed: No Hospital Hospital Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Gender: Female Accessibility: Pugmire, Brian S. M.D.46 5:00 PM Limited(P,EB,IB,E) ID Number: 276953 Gender: Male Hospital(s): None 505 E. Almond Ave. Ste 109 Radiology ID Number: 251841 Madera, CA 93637 Rowe, Laura Poindexter 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Helton-Skally, Kathy M.D.4 (559)674-0061 **DPM^{4 5}** Madera, CA 93636 NPI: 1790190064 Gender: Female (559)353-5917 Gender: Female License No: DPM05389 NPI: 1609190578 ID Number: 265111 ID Number: 296530 Cultural Competence 1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste License No: A138998 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Training Completed: No 102 **Cultural Competence** Madera, CA 93636 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Madera, CA 93637 Training Completed: No (559)353-5917 5:00 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -(559)570-5377 NPI: 1861405003 Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1063944049 11:59 PM License No: C171541 Spanish License No: E005651 Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Spanish Training Completed: No Urdu Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 11:59 PM 5:00 PM Hindi Oji, Emmy A. DPM^{4 5} Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Gender: Male Hospital(s): None Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, ID Number: 252212 Hospital **Pulmonary Disease** Urdu Vinocur, Daniel N. M.D.^{4 6} 1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste Physician Language(s): Daniel, Vijai J. M.D.45 102 Gender: Male Gender: Male Madera, CA 93637 Hospital(s): Valley Children's ID Number: 172431 ID Number: 195601 (559)570-5377 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Hospital 1280 E. Almond Ave. NPI: 1114281557 Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93637 Naheedy, John H. M.D.⁴⁶ License No: E005223 (559)353-5917 (559)673-9021 Gender: Male **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1770711830 NPI: 1043473986 ID Number: 172434 Training Completed: No License No: A115727 License No: C055861 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93636 5:00 PM Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes (559)353-5917 Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -NPI: 1760695761 Oseni-Olalemi, 5:00 PM 4:30 PM License No: A099832 Olubukunola M. DPM^{4 5} Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Gender: Female English, Spanish Training Completed: No ID Number: 247210 Urdu Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Physician Language(s): 1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste Hindi, Kannada, Tamil, 11:59 PM Hindi 102 Telugu, Urdu Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): Valley Children's Madera, CA 93637 Hospital(s): Clovis Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, (559)570-5377 Hospital Community Hospital, Saint Urdu NPI: 1982090502 **Sleep Medicine** Agnes Medical Center, Physician Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hindi

Fresno Heart and Surgical

License No: E005445

Rodden, Gregory D.O.45

Gender: Male

Madera Madera Madera Madera ID Number: 293077 Community Regional Gastroenterology **Internal Medicine** 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Medical Center Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D.^{4 5} Khurshid, Ambreen M.D.¹⁴ Madera, CA 93636 Accessibility: Gender: Male (559)353-6215 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: 264840 Gender: Female NPI: 1588227532 Anesthesiology 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 ID Number: 127241 License No: 20A20864 Madera, CA 93637 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Kan, Jenny M. M.D.46 Cultural Competence (559)299-9395 Madera, CA 93637 Gender: Female Training Completed: No NPI: 1710255591 (559)673-4000 ID Number: 281288 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -License No: A133960 Website: 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 11:59 PM **Cultural Competence** www.cgafresno.com Madera, CA 93636 Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1265490551 (559)449-4350 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -License No: C052016 NPI: 1740613355 Urdu 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 **Cultural Competence** License No: A164333 Physician Language(s): PMTraining Completed: Yes Cultural Competence Hindi Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No Hospital(s): None Russian, Spanish 5:00 PM Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -**SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS** Physician Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 11:59 PM Spanish, Urdu Russian, Spanish Allergy/Immunology Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None Physician Language(s): Spanish Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴ Accessibility: Punjabi, Russian, Spanish, Physician Language(s): Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Urdu Spanish Gender: Male Hospital(s): None Hospital(s): None Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D.^{4 5} ID Number: 147311 Accessibility: Accessibility: Gender: Male 2311 W. Cleveland Ave. Ste Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) ID Number: 061020 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 103 Roshan, Bakht M.D.¹⁴⁵ MacDonald, Malcolm J. Madera, CA 93637 Madera, CA 93637 Alternate Name: Roshan. M.D.46 (559)674-0075 (559)673-4000 **Bakhat** Website: Gender: Male NPI: 1831291863 Gender: Male ID Number: 094338 www.bazallergy.com License No: A045051 ID Number: 188980 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. NPI: 1891961835 **Cultural Competence** 505 E. Almond Ave. Ste 109 Madera, CA 93636 License No: A104136 Training Completed: Yes Madera, CA 93637 (559)449-4350 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -(559)675-8990 NPI: 1578584009 Training Completed: Yes 5:00 PM Fri 8:00 AM - 4:00 Website: maderadocs.com License No: G085238 After Hours Phone Number: PMNPI: 1639201502 **Cultural Competence** (559)436-4500 Office Staff Language(s): License No: A120800 Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -Russian, Spanish **Cultural Competence** Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -6:00 PM Physician Language(s): Training Completed: Yes 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Farsi, Hindi, Punjabi, After Hours Phone Number: Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Russian, Spanish, Urdu (559)675-8990 Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish Urdu Accessibility: 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): Clovis

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hindi

Hospital(s): None

Community Hospital,

596 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hospital(s): None
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Medical Genetics
Urdu	Medical Center	Medical Center	Rope, Alan M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): None	Accessibility:	Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Interventional Radiology	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 270812
Balfour, Stephen A. M.D. ^{4 5}	Pruett, Benjamin J. D.O. ¹⁴	Maternal & Fetal Medicine	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Gender: Male	Candan Mala	Edwards-Silva, Racine N.	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 251946	Gender: Male ID Number: 229217	M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Gender: Female	NPI: 1619056181
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	ID Number: 141728	License No: C161932
(559)272-2933 NPI: 1609139591	(559)353-5917	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
License No: A156014	NPI: 1194036624	(559)353-6700	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Cultural Competence	License No: 20A14838	NPI: 1912934472	11:59 PM
Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence	License No: G087527	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Urdu
Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	4:30 PM	Hindi
Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None
Spanish	Urdu Physician Language(s):	Spanish	Neonatology
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Hindi	Physician Language(s):	Adie, Mohammad A. M.D. ⁴
Hospital, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Spanish	5
Medical Center Accessibility:	Hospital, Saint Agnes	Hospital(s): None Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Medical Center	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	ID Number: 285582
	Tower, Sean W. M.D. ^{4 5}	Konchak, Peter S. D.O. ^{4 5}	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Ng, Brian B. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Gender: Male	Madera, CA 93636
ID Number: 264757	ID Number: 251953	ID Number: 293604	(559)353-8038
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	NPI: 1629270608
Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	Madera, CA 93636	License No: A091307
(559)272-2933	(559)353-5917	(559)353-6700	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
NPI: 1891140844	NPI: 1558504720	NPI: 1669452025	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
License No: A143291	License No: A128619	License No: 20A21313	11:59 PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Urdu
11:59 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Physician Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hindi
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Spanish	Physician Language(s):	Hospital
οραιιιστι	•	i ilysiciali Laliyuaye(s).	Brock Lee I M D 45

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hindi

Volume 4, 2024

Brock, Lee J. M.D.⁴⁵

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Gender: Male ID Number: 291021 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8033 NPI: 1912008871 License No: A908023 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 12:00 PM	NPI: 1942475280 License No: A095843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi	Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Fri 8:30 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Sindhi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Gender: Male ID Number: 060981 550 E. Almond Ave. Ste A Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-0476 NPI: 1952479180 License No: A062819 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)661-0476
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Ophthalmology	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Sarvian, Eman M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 223388 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1891131041 License No: A132201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Younis, Usama M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 234517 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1740412766 License No: A151477 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): None	Kaye, David B. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 035248 1011 W. Yosemite Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-6000 Website: www.naturalvision.com NPI: 1124180518 License No: A032581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)673-6000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Spanish	5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Dutch, French, Spanish Hospital(s): None Pediatric Cardiology Evans, Teresa E. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 283363 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1891158259 License No: A152112 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
11:59 PM	Nephrology	Physician Language(s):	11:59 PM
Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Farsi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Soto, Susan M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 295724 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Masood, Sheikh M. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 091657 451 E. Almond Ave. Ste 101 Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-1965 NPI: 1669422812 License No: C052769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Afrikaans, Armenian, Russian, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hernandez, Brian M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 292907

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera, CA 93636

(559)353-8038

598 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Orthopedic Surgery

Rebel, Cyril W. M.D.¹⁴⁵

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera, CA 93636

	5pec		
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
(559)353-6257	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
NPI: 1043745052	(559)353-5803	11:59 PM	Accessibility:
License No: A159274	NPI: 1942377015 License No: 20A15320	Office Staff Language(s):	Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu	Pollack III, Henry C. M.D. ^{4 5}
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
11:59 PM	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi	ID Number: 200539
Office Staff Language(s):	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital	(559)353-5803
Physician Language(s):	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	NPI: 1356357388
Spanish	Urdu	Gender: Female	License No: A077462
Hospital(s): Tenet Health	Physician Language(s):	ID Number: 168548	Cultural Competence
Central Coast Sierra Vista	German	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No
Reg Med Ctr	Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Accessibility:	Hospital	(559)353-5803	5:00 PM
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hoehler, Amanda E. M.D. ^{4 5}	NPI: 1063711067	Office Staff Language(s):
Pediatric Critical Care	Gender: Female	License No: A115696	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Mahavadi, Vidya M.D. ^{4 5}	ID Number: 157415	Cultural Competence	Urdu
Gender: Female	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Physician Language(s):
ID Number: 295752	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi
9300 Valley Children's Pl.	(559)353-5803	11:59 PM	Hospital(s): None
Madera, CA 93636	NPI: 1265606776	Office Staff Language(s):	Pediatric Genetics
(559)449-4350	License No: C131696	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Gangaram, Balram M.D. ^{4 5}
NPI: 1992235105	Cultural Competence	Urdu	Gender: Male
License No: A188414	Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s): Hindi	ID Number: 275450
Cultural Competence	11:59 PM		9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): None	Madera, CA 93636
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Olson, Elis M.D. ^{4 5}	(559)353-6400
11:59 PM	Urdu	Gender: Male ID Number: 272553	NPI: 1841369519
Office Staff Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	9300 Valley Children's Pl.	License No: C155846
Spanish Physician Language(s):	Hindi	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence
Spanish	Hospital(s): None	(559)353-5803	Training Completed: No
Hospital(s): Valley Children's		NPI: 1285629923	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
Hospital	Gender: Male	License No: G157727	11:59 PM
Accessibility:	ID Number: 285014	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu
Pediatric Emergency	Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
Medicine	(559)353-8038	11:59 PM	Hindi
	NPI: 1194718064	Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Godorov, Diane F. D.O. ^{4 5}	License No: C170438	Spanish	Hospital
Gender: Female ID Number: 290192	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):	Gold, June-Anne M.D. ^{4 5}
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Training Completed: No	Spanish	Gender: Female

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Volume 4, 2024

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

	<u> </u>		
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
ID Number: 199855 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6400 NPI: 1982927729 License No: A109685 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi	NPI: 1558528612 License No: C144093 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5068 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Shapiro, Kevin A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 205870 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Limoges, Natalie D.O.4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 284428 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277
Hospital(s): None	Pediatric Neurology	(559)353-6215	NPI: 1063801207
Pediatric Infectious Disease	Barayan, Sahar S. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female	NPI: 1306006374 License No: A125891	License No: 20A19824 Cultural Competence
Deveikis, Audra A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 503945 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6450 NPI: 1558461327 License No: A040896 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	ID Number: 140032 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5770 NPI: 1083659296 License No: A060604 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	- Calatile Criticpedice
5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Arabic Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Pediatric Neurosurgery Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. ¹⁴ 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 168667 9300 Valley Children's Pl.	Forsting, Shane D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 283095 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1649719055
Veesenmeyer, Angela F. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 225793 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636	Hutchison, Harol T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 007780 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8030 NPI: 1831155654	Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6277 NPI: 1497858047 License No: A117089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:	License No: 20A19956 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: G036024

(559)353-6450

600 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)353-5700

Urdu

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Madera, CA 93636	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Kuba, Megan M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 289796 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5941 NPI: 1609902386	(559)353-5941 NPI: 1285016220 License No: A168474 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Portuguese Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pediatric Radiology
License No: A135083 Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Pediatric Pathology	
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Guardado, Cristo J. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 292794 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)535-6105	Davis, Trevor Z. D.O. ^{4 6} Gender: Male ID Number: 251947 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5917
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Nye, Deric H. D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 255815 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5745 NPI: 1699014464 License No: 20A17398 Cultural Competence	Pediatric Otolaryngology Lopez, Alexis M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 293600 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Ste SE18 Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6453 NPI: 1831551860 License No: A175710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM	NPI: 1861038770 License No: A175915 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Pediatric Pulmonary	NPI: 1336301415 License No: 20A14020 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center
Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Squiers, Monte V. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Mancuso, Robert F. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 089531 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6453 NPI: 1528023439 License No: G089128	Tablizo, Mary Anne A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 092714 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5550 NPI: 1295889905 License No: A076613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Pediatric Urology Chau, Minh Hang T. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 104217 9300 Valley Childrens PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6195 NPI: 1912007816 License No: A077536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera Madera Madera Madera Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Disla Cuevas, Abiezer N. 5:00 PM Spanish M.D.45 Brown, Erik C. M.D.⁴⁵ Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None Gender: Male Gender: Male Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, ID Number: 276812 **Pediatrics** ID Number: 294764 Urdu 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Abdul-Razak, Basima Physician Language(s): Madera, CA 93636 Madera, CA 93636 M.D.45 Hindi (559)353-5068 (559)353-6277 Gender: Female Hospital(s): Valley Children's NPI: 1154707875 NPI: 1396130100 ID Number: 159742 Hospital License No: A154728 License No: A190135 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Cultural Competence Chiang, George M.D.^{4 5} Cultural Competence Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: No Gender: Male Training Completed: No (559)353-5068 Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -ID Number: 138251 NPI: 1346279460 12:00 PM 11:59 PM 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. License No: C053991 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Ste MB16 Cultural Competence Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Madera, CA 93636 Training Completed: No Urdu (559)353-6195 Urdu Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Physician Language(s): NPI: 1093773954 Physician Language(s): 11:59 PM Hindi License No: A098687 Hindi Office Staff Language(s): Hospital(s): None **Cultural Competence** Hospital(s): Valley Children's Spanish Training Completed: No Hospital Elbashir, Asaad M.D.⁴⁵ Physician Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: Gender: Male Caceres, Liliana E. M.D.4 Spanish (559)353-6195 ID Number: 243121 Gender: Female Hospital(s): Kaweah Delta Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -9300 Valley Children's Pl. ID Number: 086543 District Hospital, Valley 5:00 PM Madera, CA 93636 Children's Hospital 363 E. Almond Ave. Ste 105 Hospital(s): None (559)353-6600 Accessibility: Madera, CA 93637 Self Reported Accessibility: NPI: 1841558657 Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) (559)673-6084 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) License No: A155240 NPI: 1275642951 Alnayem, Weam M.D.45 **Cultural Competence** Rodriguez Jr., Esequiel License No: A068464 Gender: Female Training Completed: No M.D.45 Cultural Competence ID Number: 293936 Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -Gender: Male Training Completed: Yes 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. 11:59 PM ID Number: 132523 After Hours Phone Number: Madera, CA 93636 Office Staff Language(s): 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. (559)673-6085 (559)353-6600 Spanish Madera, CA 93636 Hours: Tue - Thu 1:00 AM -NPI: 1487170247 Physician Language(s): (559)353-6195 5:00 PM License No: A186130 Spanish NPI: 1316987159 Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Hospital(s): Valley Children's License No: A080459 Spanish Training Completed: No Hospital **Cultural Competence** Physician Language(s): Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -Accessibility: Training Completed: No Spanish 11:59 PM Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hours: Mon - Fri 12:00 AM -Hospital(s): None Office Staff Language(s): 11:59 PM Hassan, Keith M.D.^{4 5} Certification(s): CHDP Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Arabic

Office Staff Language(s):

Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,

Urdu

602 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Gender: Male

ID Number: 290950

9300 Valley Children's Pl.

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5803 NPI: 1619945185 License No: G184721 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)353-5068 Hours: Mon - Sat 12:00 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Hmong, Laotian, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (White) Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): None
Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male	Yimer, Kathy M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 274143 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636
Hateley, Robert M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 280255 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1841750999	Malancea, Diana M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 294707 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5068 NPI: 1710514401	ID Number: 067554 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5745 NPI: 1750393617 License No: G078162 Cultural Competence	(559)353-5068 NPI: 1619223534 License No: A135515 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM
License No: A176544 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish	License No: A185456 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)
Physician Language(s): Spanish	Urdu Physician Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Perinatology
Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital Accessibility:	Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's Hospital	Certification(s): CHDP Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	Friedman, Steven A. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 277052
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Insco, Richard A. M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 074411 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6049 NPI: 1275592495 License No: A064153	Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. ⁴ 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 067554 41169 Goodwin Way Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6425 NPI: 1750393617 License No: G078162	Tabba, Laraib M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 281907 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-8038 NPI: 1801182860 License No: A124240	9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6700 NPI: 1225171986 License No: G065944 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

License No: G078162

License No: A064153

11:59 PM

		,iaiist	
Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Office Staff Language(s):	Madera, CA 93637	(559)674-0061	Gender: Female
Spanish	(559)570-5377	NPI: 1790190064	ID Number: 265111
Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1831661578	License No: DPM05389	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste
Spanish	License No: E005785	Cultural Competence	102
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Madera, CA 93637
Hospital	Training Completed: No	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	(559)570-5377
Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	NPI: 1063944049
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: E005651
Podiatry	Hospital(s): None	Spanish	Cultural Competence
	Ma, Christina H. DPM ⁴	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Borromeo, Kate A. DPM ^{4 5}	Gender: Female	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Gender: Female	ID Number: 293982	Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM
ID Number: 281242	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	Oji, Emmy A. DPM ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): None
1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste 102	102 L. Allifolia Ave. Ste	Gender: Male	Pulmonary Disease
Madera, CA 93637	Madera, CA 93637	ID Number: 252212	Daniel, Vijai J. M.D. ^{2 5}
(559)570-5377	(559)570-5377	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	Gender: Male
NPI: 1780241646	NPI: 1295382489	102	ID Number: 195601
License No: E005841	License No: E005937	Madera, CA 93637	1280 E. Almond Ave.
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(559)570-5377	Madera, CA 93637
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1114281557	(559)673-9021
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: E005223	NPI: 1043473986
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: C055861
	Hospital(s): None	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hospital(s): None	Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM ¹	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes
Golshteyn, Gan DPM ^{4 5}	45	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	4:30 PM
ID Number: 274313		Oseni-Olalemi,	
1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	ID Number: 276953	Olubukunola M. DPM ^{4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):
102	1111 W. Fourth St. Ste C	Gender: Female	English, Spanish
Madera, CA 93637	Madera, CA 93637	ID Number: 247210	Physician Language(s):
(559)570-5377	(559)674-0061	1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	Hindi, Kannada, Tamil,
NPI: 1356874929	NPI: 1790190064	100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	Telugu, Urdu
License No: E005760	License No: DPM05389		Hospital(s): Clovis
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93637	Community Hospital, Saint
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	(559)570-5377	Agnes Medical Center,
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	NPI: 1982090502	Fresno Heart and Surgical
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	License No: E005445	Hospital, Fresno Surgical
Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None	Cultural Competence	Hospital
Koelewyn, Kristopher E.	Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM ¹	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Accessibility:
DPM ^{4 5}	4 5	5:00 PM	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Gender: Male	Gender: Female	Hospital(s): None	Radiology
ID Number: 277250	ID Number: 276953	,	Helton-Skally, Kathy M.D.4
1100 E. Almond Ave. Ste	505 E. Almond Ave. Ste 109	Rowe, Laura Poindexter	6
102	Madera, CA 93637	DPM ^{4 5}	Gender: Female

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

604 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Snac

	Speci
Madera	Madera
ID Number: 296530	License No: A138998
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
(559)353-5917	Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -
NPI: 1861405003	11:59 PM
License No: C171541	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Training Completed: No	Urdu
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
11:59 PM	Hindi
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital
Urdu	Vinocur, Daniel N. M.D. ^{4 6}
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male
Hindi	ID Number: 172431
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	9300 Valley Childrens Pl.
Hospital	Madera, CA 93636
Naheedy, John H. M.D. ^{4 6}	(559)353-5917
Gender: Male	NPI: 1770711830
ID Number: 172434	License No: A115727
9300 Valley Childrens Pl.	Cultural Competence
Madera, CA 93636	Training Completed: No
(559)353-5917	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
NPI: 1760695761	5:00 PM
License No: A099832	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,
Training Completed: No	Urdu
Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -	Physician Language(s):
11:59 PM	Hindi
Office Staff Language(s):	Hospital(s): Valley Children's
Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish,	Hospital
Urdu	Rheumatology
Physician Language(s):	
Hindi	Khalid, Yasmeen M.D. ¹⁴⁵
Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Gender: Female
Hospital	ID Number: 570132 1260 E. Almond Ave.
Pugmire, Brian S. M.D. ^{4 6}	
	Madera, CA 93637

Madera, CA 93637 (559)675-5006 NPI: 1548291156 License No: A062895 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

cialist			
-	Madera	Madera	
•	After Hours Phone Number: (559)675-5006 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	
	Sleep Medicine	UNITED PHYSICIANS	
	Rodden, Gregory D.O. ^{4 5} Gender: Male	NETWORK Pediatrics	
;	ID Number: 293077 9300 Valley Childrens Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6215 NPI: 1588227532 License No: 20A20864 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM - 11:59 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Physician Language(s): Hindi Hospital(s): Valley Children's	Ahuja, Neha M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 257864 9300 Valley Children's PI. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-5745 NPI: 1750728358 License No: A161224 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish	
_	Hospital	Hospital(s): None	

SEQUOIA HEALTH IPA INC Accessibility:

Physical Therapy Snow-myhre, Elizabeth P.T.⁴⁵ Gender: Female

ID Number: 253389 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-3000 NPI: 1639648561 License No: PT95812

Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O.145

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Gender: Male ID Number: 254952 9300 Valley Children's Pl. Madera, CA 93636 (559)353-6257 NPI: 1760724975 License No: 20A17103

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Gender: Male

ID Number: 251841

Madera, CA 93636

NPI: 1609190578

(559)353-5917

9300 Valley Childrens Pl.

Madera Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 AM -

11:59 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)

Rheumatology

Khalid, Yasmeen M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Female ID Number: 570132 1260 E. Almond Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)675-5006 NPI: 1548291156

License No: A062895
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559)675-5006

Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -

2:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Mendota

UPN - UNITED HEALTH CENTERS - MENDOTA

Emergency Medicine

Bell, Angela F. M.D.¹⁴⁶

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00000069

121 Barboza St. Mendota, CA 93640

Mendota

(800)492-4227 NPI: 1578560389 License No: G069720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -5:30 PM Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:30 AM - 9:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Internal Medicine

Mattu, Raman M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: MC00000069 121 Barboza St.

Mendota, CA 93640 (559)655-5000

NPI: 1609210830 License No: A138892 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)655-5000

Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00

AM - 5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center Extender(s): Adair, Thomas

G. (P.A.) Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Oakhurst

ADVENTIST HEALTH -OAKHURST

Pediatrics

Barker, Janae A. D.O.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC49000709 48677 Victoria Ln. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)683-2711

NPI: 1962847921 License No: 20A13773 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000709 48677 Victoria Ln. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)683-2711 NPI: 1679547020 License No: E002198 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

French

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Oakhurst ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Podiatry

Aaronson, Craig R. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 065164 48677 Victoria Ln. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)834-1614 NPI: 1407896517 License No: E003420

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)875-6900

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES

Podiatry

Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 047749 48677 Victoria Ln. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)683-2711

Email:penninsd@ah.org NPI: 1679547020 License No: E002198

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

606 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Cultural Competence		
Training Completed: No		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
5:00 PM		
Office Staff Language(s):		
Spanish		
Physician Language(s):		
French		
Hospital(s): John C Fremont		
Healthcare District		
Accessibility:		
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		
LASALLE MEDICAL		
ASSOCIATES - MADERA		
Podiatry		
Schutz, Claude M. DPM ^{4 5}		
Gender: Male		
ID Number: 047749		
48677 Victoria Ln.		
Oakhurst, CA 93644		
(559)683-2711		
Email:penninsd@ah.org		
NPI: 1679547020		
License No: E002198		
Cultural Competence		
Training Completed: No		
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		
5:00 PM		
Office Staff Language(s):		
Spanish		
Physician Language(s):		
French		
Hospital(s): John C Fremont		
Healthcare District		
Accessibility:		
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		
Orange Cove		
ADVENTIST		
HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY		
PROVIDERS		

Oakhurst

Spe			
Orange Cove			
Gender: Male			
ID Number: 054200			
1455 Park Blvd.			
Orange Cove, CA 93646			
(559)626-0882			
NPI: 1831491786			
License No: DC16198			
Cultural Competence			
Training Completed: Yes			
After Hours Phone Number:			
(559)626-0882			
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -			
5:00 PM			
Office Staff Language(s):			
Spanish			
Physician Language(s):			
Spanish			
Hospital(s): None			
Accessibility:			
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)			
ADVENTIST			
HEALTH-ORANGE COVE			
Chiropractor			
Lynn, Michael W. D.C. ^{4 5}			
Gender: Male			
ID Number: MC00001392			
1455 Park Blvd.			
Orange Cove, CA 93646			
(559)626-0882			
NPI: 1831491786			

F G ID 1 Р Ν Li С Т Н 6 0 S Ρ S Н Н R Α ĪN G P P G ID

Orange Cove	Parlier
Accessibility:	Hospital(s): None
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	UPN - UNITED HEALTH
Parlier	CENTERS - PARLIER
ADVENTIST HEALTH -	MANNING
PARLIER NEWMARK	Internal Medicine
Family Nurse Practitioner	Hematillake, Mabodawilag
Chapa, Lisa FNP ^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: MC00000153 155 S. Newmark Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (559)646-1200 NPI: 1548803323 License No: NP12023 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health	G. M.D. ⁴ Gender: Male ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave. Parlier, CA 93648 (800)492-4227 NPI: 1407967821 License No: C149813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM Physician Language(s): Sinhalese Hospital(s): None Accessibility:
Hanford, Adventist Health	Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Reedley	Podiatry
Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,E)	Kruper, Paul R. DPM ⁴ Gender: Male
INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL GROUP	ID Number: MC49001166 429 E. Manning Ave.
Physical Therapy	Parlier, CA 93648
Perez, Jose P.T. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 289634 650 S. Zediker Ave. Parlier, CA 93648	(800)492-4227 NPI: 1982631917 License No: E002411 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Parlier, CA 93648 (559)426-3600 NPI: 1821635319 License No: PT97606 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

6:00 PM

ge

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Chiropractor

Lynn, Michael W. D.C.⁴ ⁵

Parlier Reedley Reedlev Reedley Accessibility: Extender(s): Copeland, Gender: Male Office Staff Language(s): Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Teresa (NP) ID Number: 054200 Spanish Accessibility: Physician Language(s): **UPN - UNITED HEALTH** 811 E. 11th St. Limited(P,IB,R,E) Reedley, CA 93654 Spanish **CENTERS - REEDLEY** (559)391-3120 Hospital(s): None **MANNING** Vijayan Nair, Deepak M.D.4 NPI: 1831491786 Accessibility: Gender: Male **Internal Medicine** License No: DC16198 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) ID Number: MC00001399 Saini, Raipreet D.O.4 **Cultural Competence** Infectious Disease 1433 N. Acacia Ave. Gender: Male Training Completed: Yes Reedley, CA 93654 Nijjar, Jagraj S. M.D.45 ID Number: MC49001167 After Hours Phone Number: (559)391-3100 Gender: Male 429 E. Manning Ave. (559)626-0882 NPI: 1053932210 ID Number: 077199 Parlier, CA 93648 Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -License No: A187051 372 W. Cypress Ave. (800)492-4227 6:00 PM Mon. Tue. Fri 8:00 Cultural Competence Reedley, CA 93654 NPI: 1841685153 AM - 6:00 PM Wed, Thu 8:00 Training Completed: No (559)391-3110 License No: 20A15491 AM - 8:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -NPI: 1689610990 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM License No: A069180 Training Completed: No Spanish Hospital(s): None **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon 7:30 AM - 8:00 Physician Language(s): Accessibility: Training Completed: Yes PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 7:30 Spanish Limited(P,IB,R,E) Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -AM - 5:30 PM Hospital(s): Adventist Health **ADVENTIST** 5:00 PM Hospital(s): None Reedlev **HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY** Office Staff Language(s): Accessibility: Accessibility: **PROVIDERS** Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Physician Language(s): Chiropractor Reedley **General Surgery** Hindi Lynn, Michael W. D.C.45 **ADVENTIST HEALTH -**Schuster, Calvin L. M.D.⁴⁵ Hospital(s): None Gender: Male REEDLEY CHILDRENS Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R) Gender: Male ID Number: 054200 **HEALTH** ID Number: 570764 Nephrology 1150 E. Washington Ave. 811 E. 11th St. **Pediatrics** Do, Thong H. M.D.^{4 5} Reedley, CA 93654 Reedley, CA 93654 Mousa, Nadeem A. M.D.⁴ (559)391-3105 Gender: Male (559)391-3120 Gender: Male NPI: 1831491786 ID Number: 165512 Email:CALVINSCHUSTER ID Number: MC00001399 License No: DC16198 811 E. 11th St. @YAHOO.COM 1433 N. Acacia Ave. Cultural Competence Reedley, CA 93654 NPI: 1740213271 Reedley, CA 93654 Training Completed: Yes (559)391-3120 License No: G035087 (559)391-3100 After Hours Phone Number: Email:SHARON.FARR@AH. **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1669098091 (559)391-3105 ORG Training Completed: Yes License No: A184722 Hours: Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 NPI: 1437369303 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** PM License No: A100983 (559)391-3125 Training Completed: No Hospital(s): Adventist Health **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 8:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Reedley PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 2:00 After Hours Phone Number: Accessibility: AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Lynn, Michael W. D.C.45

Hospital(s): None

608 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 PM

(559)537-0252

Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM Mon, Tue, Fri 8:00

Reedley

AM - 6:00 PM Wed. Thu 8:00 License No: A176025 AM - 8:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish. Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Aaronson, Craig R. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 065164 811 E. 11th St. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3120 NPI: 1407896517 License No: E003420 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-6900

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-REEDLEY JEFFERSON

Internal Medicine

Malwi, Umme Haani M.D.4

Gender: Female

ID Number: MC00001231 1150 E. Washington Ave.

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)391-3105

NPI: 1952964520

Reedlev

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hospital(s): None Extender(s): Kaur, Amandeep (NP) Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS

Pediatrics

Verma, Preeti M.D.45

Alternate Name: Verma,

Preeti

Gender: Female ID Number: 100132 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 Website:

www.omnifamilyhealth.org

NPI: 1821000324 License No: A081494 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): Community

Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's

Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CENTRAL VALLEY

MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY

Chiropractor

Reedlev

Specialist

Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 192291 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664

Email:contact@omnifamilyh

ealth.org

NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pediatrics

Verma, Preeti M.D.^{4 5}

Alternate Name: Verma,

Preeti

Gender: Female ID Number: 100132 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664

Website:

www.omnifamilyhealth.org

NPI: 1821000324 License No: A081494 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Reedley

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center. Kaweah Delta District

Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes **Medical Center**

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CHILDNET MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - FRESNO FFS

Pediatrics

Amu Sierra, Javier M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: 129866 1093 11th St. Reedley, CA 93654

(559)743-7340 NPI: 1871689299

License No: A081420 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)743-7340

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Bourne, Kenrick

C. (P.A.), Velazquez, Johanna L. (NP) Certification(s): CHDP

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Reedley **CVMP - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MANNING AVENUE**

Chiropractor

Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C.^{4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Direct Network: Fresno

Pediatrics

Verma, Preeti M.D.⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Verma,

Preeti Gender: Female ID Number: 100132 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 Email:contact@omnifamilyh

ealth.org

Website:

https://omnifamilyhealth.org/

NPI: 1821000324 License No: A081494 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Reedley

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Puniabi. Spanish Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

FAMILY HEALTHCARE NETWORK - REEDLEY -SANTE

Chiropractor

Lynn, Michael W. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00000552 826 E. Manning Ave.

Reedley, CA 93654 (877)960-3426

NPI: 1831491786

License No: DC16198 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL **GROUP - FRESNO** COUNTY

Pediatrics

Amu Sierra, Javier M.D.4

Gender: Male ID Number: 129866 1093 11th St. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)743-7340

Reedlev

NPI: 1871689299 License No: A081420 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)743-7340

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Bourne, Kenrick C. (P.A.), Velazquez, Johanna L. (NP)

Certification(s): CHDP Self Reported Accessibility:

INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL **GROUP - TULARE** COUNTY

Physical Therapy

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Erickson, Peter R. P.T.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 097489 921 G St.

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)638-9200 NPI: 1205973963

License No: PT21942 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,R,E)

Reedley

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Allergy/Immunology

Baz, Malik M. M.D.45

Alternate Name: Baz, Malik

Gender: Male ID Number: 501005

563 I St.

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)637-2135

Website:

WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM

NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes **Medical Center** Accessibility:

Pediatrics

Peters. Jacob K. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 013222

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

750 G St. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)637-9818 NPI: 1841411709

License No: G033404 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

610 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Reedley

After Hours Phone Number: (559)637-9818

Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

3.00 I W

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Valley
Children's Hospital
Certification(s): CHDP
Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB)

Podiatry

Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male
ID Number: 047749
811 E. 11th St.
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)391-3120
Email:penninsd@ah.org
NPI: 1679547020
License No: E002198
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM 6:00 PM Mon, Tue, Fri 8:00

AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

AM - 6:00 PM Wed. Thu 8:00

Physician Language(s):

French

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center,

Adventist Health Reedley Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Reedley

LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA

Pediatrics

Amu Sierra, Javier M.D.4

Gender: Male
ID Number: 129866
1093 11th St.
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)743-7340
NPI: 1871689299
License No: A081420
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)743-7340

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Bourne, Kenrick C. (P.A.), Velazquez, Johanna L. (NP) Certification(s): CHDP

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Schutz, Claude M. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male
ID Number: 047749
811 E. 11th St.
Reedley, CA 93654
(559)391-3120
Email:penninsd@ah.org
NPI: 1679547020
License No: E002198
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Sun, Sat 9:00 AM 6:00 PM Mon, Tue, Fri 8:00

AM - 6:00 PM Wed, Thu 8:00

AM - 8:00 PM

Reedley

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

French

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - REEDLEY E MANNING AVE

Chiropractor

Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979

License No: DC32058
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

0.00 PN

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pediatrics

Verma, Preeti M.D.4

Alternate Name: Verma,

Preeti

Gender: Female ID Number: MC49000320

1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664

NPI: 1821000324 License No: A081494

Reedley

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Podiatry

Florek, Derek J. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000320 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1750678652 License No: E005112 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

SANTE PHYSICIANS CAPITATED

Allergy/Immunology

Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 563 I St.

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)674-0075 NPI: 1891961835

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Reedley

License No: A104136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

Medical Center Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) **SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS**

Allergy/Immunology

Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 147311

563 I St.

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)674-0075

Website:

www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1891961835 License No: A104136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

Medical Center Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Reedley

General Surgery

Schuster, Calvin L. M.D.^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 570764 346 W. Carob Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)638-1496 NPI: 1740213271 License No: G035087

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)638-1496

Hours: Mon, Wed, Thu 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM Tue 9:00 AM -12:00 PM Fri 9:00 AM - 3:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,IB,R,T)

Podiatry

May, Tyler D. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 222171 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (800)300-6664 NPI: 1720308638 License No: E005154 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Reedlev

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

UNIVERSAL **HEALTHCARE IPA, INC.**

Chiropractor

Gutierrez, Juan C. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 192291 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664 NPI: 1790031979 License No: DC32058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Pediatrics

Verma, Preeti M.D.^{4 5} Alternate Name: Verma.

Preeti

Gender: Female ID Number: 100132 1530 E. Manning Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (866)707-6664

NPI: 1821000324 License No: A081494 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Reedley

Physician Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Riverdale

ADVENTIST

HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Podiatry

Purtz, Harvey J. DPM^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 073439 3567 W. Mt. Whitney Ave. Riverdale, CA 93656 (559)992-8200 NPI: 1356312813

License No: E003278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)992-8200

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Reedlev Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

San Joaquin

VALLEY HEALTH **TEAM-SAN JOAQUIN HEALTH CENTER-CalViva**

Chiropractor

Silva, Abraham C. D.C.⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC49000701 21890 W. Colorado Ave.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

612 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Extender(s): Urquilla, Hector

E. (P.A.), Molina, Mary (P.A.)

Office Staff Language(s):

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Sanger

5:00 PM

Gender: Male

(559)875-5578

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Puniabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Nephrology

Katibah, Ibrahim M.D.^{1 4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 282921 800 N. St.

Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1053838987 License No: A170300

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Specialist

San Joaquin

San Joaquin, CA 93660 (559)693-2462 NPI: 1881960292 License No: DC32259 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM -12:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): Community **Regional Medical Center**

Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Sanger

ADVENTIST HEALTH -SANGER

Chiropractor

Bishop, Bart B. D.C.45

Gender: Male

ID Number: MC00001006 1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900 NPI: 1568568921 License No: DC16267 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Sanger

Family Nurse Practitioner

Chapa, Lisa FNP4 5

Gender: Female ID Number: MC00001006 1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900

NPI: 1548803323 License No: NP12023 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Chiropractor

Gender: Male

Bishop, Bart B. D.C.45

ID Number: 235325 1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900 NPI: 1568568921 License No: DC16267 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Sanger **Podiatry**

Aaronson, Craig R. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male ID Number: 065164 1939 Academy Ave. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6900 NPI: 1407896517 License No: E003420 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-6900

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 AM -6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Physician Language(s):

Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis

Community Hospital. Community Regional Medical Center, Fresno

Heart and Surgical Hospital Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

CENTRAL VALLEY MEDICAL PROVIDERS-FRESNO COUNTY

Internal Medicine

Bautista, Jose L. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 500986 2570 Jensen Ave. Ste 106 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-3428 NPI: 1134119308 License No: A043293 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)244-2546

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Sanger

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmona (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Adventist Health Reedley. Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health -Selma Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

DIGNITY HEALTH MEDICAL NETWORK-CENTRAL CA

Nephrology

Ram, Pankaj P. M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 013757 800 N. St. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1679539837 License No: A030106 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes

Medical Center

Sanger

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Direct Network: Fresno

Nephrology

Cao, Yangming M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 101366 800 N. St. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1558339630 License No: A081989 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

Extender(s): Palecek, David T. (NP), Ayala, Adela Y. (NP)

Certification(s): CCS Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Chen, Wei-Tzuoh M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 035205 800 N. St. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600

NPI: 1184732398 License No: A034640

Sanger

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Mandarin Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Sierra View District Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Dhingra, Hemant M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 141883 800 N. St. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1487672192 License No: A100412 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi, Norwegian, Punjabi, Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Sanger

Dorsainvil, Dominique M.D.45 Gender: Female ID Number: 239947 800 N. St. Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1902163413 License No: A151831 Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Training Completed: Yes

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): French, Spanish

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital. Adventist Health Hanford. Community Regional Medical Center, Sierra View District Hospital, Saint Agnes

Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Duflot, Joseph C. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 530827 800 N. St.

Sanger, CA 93657 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1467420679 License No: A044916

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)228-6600

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

614 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Sanger	Sanger	Sanger	Sanger
Office Staff Language(s):	Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): None
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	45	Self Reported Accessibility:	Self Reported Accessibility:
Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Spanish	ID Number: 142552	Levy, Steven B. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Singh, Jasjit M.D. ^{4 5}
Hospital(s): Clovis	800 N. St.	Gender: Male	Gender: Male
Community Hospital,	Sanger, CA 93657	ID Number: 010013	ID Number: 169665
Community Regional	(559)228-6600	800 N. St.	800 N. St.
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	NPI: 1184771974	Sanger, CA 93657	Sanger, CA 93657
Medical Center, Fresno	License No: A099715	(559)228-6600	(559)228-6600
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1487623427	NPI: 1366744021
Extender(s):	Training Completed: Yes	License No: G029011	License No: A116114
Ross-McCormick, Carol R.	After Hours Phone Number:	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
(NP)	(559)228-6600	Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: Yes
Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM	(559)228-6600	(559)228-6600
Garcha, Amarinder S.	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	5:00 PM	5:00 PM
Gender: Male	Physician Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ID Number: 242990	Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
800 N. St.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):
Sanger, CA 93657	Community Hospital,	Spanish	Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
(559)228-6600	Community Regional	Hospital(s): None	Hospital(s): Clovis
NPI: 1770817744	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Certification(s): CCS	Community Hospital,
License No: A152511	Medical Center, Fresno	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Gender: Male	Heart and Surgical Hospital
5:00 PM	Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ¹⁴⁵	ID Number: 013757	Certification(s): CCS
Office Staff Language(s):	Gender: Male	800 N. St.	Self Reported Accessibility:
Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	ID Number: 282921	Sanger, CA 93657	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Physician Language(s):	800 N. St.	(559)228-6600	Suri, Anuradha M.D. ^{1 4 5}
Hindi, Punjabi	Sanger, CA 93657	NPI: 1679539837	Gender: Female
Hospital(s): Adventist Health	(559)228-6600	License No: A030106	ID Number: 074137
Hanford, Community	NPI: 1053838987	Cultural Competence	800 N. St.
Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District	License No: A170300	Training Completed: Yes	Sanger, CA 93657
Hospital, Sierra View District	Cultural Competence	After Hours Phone Number:	(559)228-6600
Hospital	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)228-6600	NPI: 1285602490
Extender(s): Arreguin,		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	License No: C043129
· · ·	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Melisa (NP) Self Reported Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	After Hours Phone Number:
טמטוט(ו ,בט,וט,וב,ו)	Physician Language(s):	Physician Language(s):	(559)228-6600
	Hmong (Blue/Green)	Hindi, Spanish, Tamil	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Sanger

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Puniabi, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Certification(s): CCS Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Ophthalmology

Nguyen, Loan K. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 028766 2514 Jensen Ave. Ste 103 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-2000 Website: https://naturalvision.com/

NPI: 1922168715 License No: A050981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)875-2000 Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish. Vietnamese Hospital(s): None Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Sanger

SANTE PHYSICIANS **CAPITATED**

Ophthalmology

Nguyen, Loan K. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Female ID Number: 028766 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 106

Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-2000 NPI: 1922168715 License No: A050981

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)875-2000 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

Selma

Medical Center

ADVENTIST HEALTH-KINGS COUNTY PROVIDERS

Adult Nurse Practitioner

Kelley, Kathleen A. NP4 5 Gender: Female ID Number: 252247 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090 NPI: 1447479928 License No: NP09506 **Cultural Competence**

6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Selma

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Singla, Atul M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 277990 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090 NPI: 1285899302

License No: A163377 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Hindi

Hospital(s): None

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

Chiropractor

Bishop, Bart B. D.C.45

Gender: Male ID Number: 235325 2141 High St. Ste E Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6110 NPI: 1568568921 License No: DC16267 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Selma

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Endocrinology

Sahasranam, Prem M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

ID Number: 141944 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090 NPI: 1720270820 License No: A091333 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)537-0170

6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Malayalam, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Adventist Health -

Selma

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

Nephrology

Do, Thong H. M.D.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 165512 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090

Email:SHARON.FARR@AH.

ORG

NPI: 1437369303 License No: A100983

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

616 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Specialist				
Selma	Selma	Selma	Selma	
Cultural Competence	Email:KINGSFOOTANKLE	CENTRAL VALLEY	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: Yes	@SBCGLOBAL.NET	MEDICAL PROVIDERS	Training Completed: No	
After Hours Phone Number: (559)537-0252	NPI: 1366963738	Vascular Surgery	After Hours Phone Number: (559)896-0442	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Hospital(s): None	License No: E005643 Cultural Competence	Campbell, Matthew P. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 079476 2141 High St. Ste E Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6110 NPI: 1083735070	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Nephrology	
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)	Physician Language(s):	License No: A072234		
Neurology	Spanish	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Katibah, Ibrahim M.D. ^{1 4 5} Gender: Male	
Royter, Vladimir M.D. ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 158431 2141 High St. Ste E Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6110 NPI: 1972734119 License No: A109062 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)856-6110 Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):		Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Adventist Health - Selma	ID Number: 282921 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1053838987 License No: A170300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hebrew, Russian	5:00 PM	Disease Shetty, Shailesh M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Direct Network: Fresno	
Hospital(s): None Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physician Language(s):	Gender: Male ID Number: 142857	Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease	
Podiatry	Spanish	2001 High St.	Shetty, Shailesh M.D. ¹⁴⁵	
Martinez, Juan C. DPM ^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 264863 2141 High St. Ste E	Hospital(s): Adventist Health - Selma Extender(s): Wright, Timothy J. (NP)	Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400 Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co m	Gender: Male ID Number: 142857 2001 High St. Selma, CA 93662	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

NPI: 1750343620

License No: C053019

2141 High St. Ste E

Selma, CA 93662

(559)856-6110

(559)896-0400

Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co

Selma	Selma	Selma	Selma
NPI: 1750343620	1205 Evergreen St.	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1902163413
License No: C053019	Selma, CA 93662	Mandarin	License No: A151831
Cultural Competence	(559)228-6600	Hospital(s): Adventist Health	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1558339630	Hanford, Kaweah Delta	Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:	License No: A081989	District Hospital, Sierra View	After Hours Phone Number:
(559)896-0442	Cultural Competence	District Hospital	(559)228-6600
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Training Completed: Yes	Self Reported Accessibility:	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
5:00 PM	After Hours Phone Number:	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	5:00 PM
Physician Language(s):	(559)228-6600	Dhingra, Hemant M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):
Hindi, Kannada, Urdu	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Gender: Male	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Hospital(s): None	5:00 PM	ID Number: 141883	Physician Language(s):
Self Reported Accessibility:	Office Staff Language(s):	1205 Evergreen St.	French, Spanish
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Selma, CA 93662	Hospital(s): None
Soni, Bikram J. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Physician Language(s):	(559)228-6600	Self Reported Accessibility:
Gender: Male	Cantonese, Mandarin,	NPI: 1487672192	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
ID Number: 128308	Spanish	License No: A100412	Duflot, Joseph C. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
2001 High St.	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male
Selma, CA 93662	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: No	ID Number: 530827
(559)896-0400	Community Regional	After Hours Phone Number:	1205 Evergreen St.
NPI: 1508836727	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	(559)228-6600	Selma, CA 93662
License No: A074940	Medical Center, Fresno	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	(559)228-6600
Cultural Competence	Heart and Surgical Hospital	5:00 PM	NPI: 1467420679
Training Completed: Yes	Extender(s): Palecek, David T. (NP), Ayala, Adela Y.	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A044916
After Hours Phone Number:	(NP)	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Cultural Competence
(559)896-0400	Certification(s): CCS	Physician Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Cantonese, Hebrew, Hindi,	After Hours Phone Number:
5:00 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Norwegian, Punjabi,	(559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -
Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu	Chen, Wei-Tzuoh M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Spanish, Urdu Hospital(s): Clovis	5:00 PM
Hospital(s): Clovis	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Office Staff Language(s):
Community Hospital,	ID Number: 035205	Community Regional	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish
Community Regional	1205 Evergreen St.	Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Physician Language(s):
Medical Center, Adventist	Selma, CA 93662	Medical Center, Fresno	Spanish
Health Reedley, Kaweah	(559)228-6600	Heart and Surgical Hospital	Hospital(s): Clovis
Delta District Hospital,	NPI: 1184732398	Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Hospital,
Adventist Health - Selma,	License No: A034640	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Community Regional
Saint Agnes Medical Center	Cultural Competence	Dorsainvil, Dominique	Medical Center, Saint Agnes
Self Reported Accessibility:	Training Completed: Yes	M.D. ^{4 5}	Medical Center, Fresno
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Gender: Female	Heart and Surgical Hospital
Nephrology	5:00 PM	ID Number: 239947	Extender(s):
Cao, Yangming M.D. ^{1 4 5}	Office Staff Language(s):	1205 Evergreen St.	Ross-McCormick, Carol R.
Gender: Male	Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish	Selma, CA 93662	(NP)
ID 11 1 404000		(559)228-6600	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

ID Number: 101366

618 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

(559)228-6600

Selma	Selma	Selma	Selma
Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Garcha, Amarinder S. M.D. 145 Gender: Male ID Number: 242990 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1770817744 License No: A152511 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Sierra View District Hospital Extender(s): Arreguin, Melisa (NP) Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. 1 45 Gender: Male ID Number: 142552 1205 Evergreen St.	After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Mandarin, Spanish Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Katibah, Ibrahim M.D.145 Gender: Male ID Number: 282921 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1053838987 License No: A170300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Levy, Steven B. M.D.145	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Ram, Pankaj P. M.D. ¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 013757 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1679539837 License No: A030106 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Spanish, Tamil Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Singh, Jasjit M.D. ⁴⁵ Gender: Male	Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Suri, Anuradha M.D. 145 Gender: Female ID Number: 074137 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1285602490 License No: C043129 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D. ¹ 4 5 Gender: Male ID Number: 142552	Hmong (Blue/Green) Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Singh, Jasjit M.D. ⁴ ⁵	Physician Language(s): Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:
License No: A099715 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1487623427 License No: G029011	(559)228-6600 NPI: 1366744021 License No: A116114	ID Number: 097489 2660 Whitson St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-6565

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Selma Email:care@thesummitpt.co

Website:

https://thesummitpt.com/ NPI: 1205973963

License No: PT21942 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Leesch, Martin K. P.T.²⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 276954 2660 Whitson St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-6565

Email:care@thesummitpt.co

Website:

https://thesummitpt.com/ NPI: 1518000827 License No: PT39763 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Selma

INDEPENDENCE MEDICAL Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -**GROUP - TULARE** COUNTY

Physical Therapy

Erickson, Peter R. P.T.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 097489 2660 Whitson St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-6565 NPI: 1205973963 License No: PT21942 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

LASALLE MEDICAL **ASSOCIATES**

Allergy/Immunology

Baz, Malik M. M.D.⁴⁵ Alternate Name: Baz, Malik

Ν

Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 3000 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)819-8140 Website:

WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM

NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)819-8140

Selma

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Nephrology

Adapa, Sreedhar R. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 209817 1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1881997872 License No: A123534 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Telugu

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Community Regional Medical Center. Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Saint Agnes **Medical Center**

Extender(s): Lopez, Jehnette Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -R. (NP), Waireri, Andrew N. (NP)

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Adapa, Sreedhar R. M.D.¹⁴

Gender: Male

Selma

1205 Evergreen St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)228-6600 NPI: 1881997872 License No: A123534 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)228-6600

ID Number: 209817

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong, Punjabi, Spanish Physician Language(s):

Telugu

Hospital(s): None

Extender(s): Lopez. Jehnette R. (NP), Waireri, Andrew N.

(NP)

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Otolaryngology

Shin, Mike S. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 139591 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090 NPI: 1992791495 License No: A097516 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)856-6090

6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s): Korean, Spanish

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

620 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Hospital(s): Adventist Health
Hanford, Adventist Health
Reedley, Kaweah Delta
District Hospital, Adventist
Health - Selma, Valley
Children's Hospital
Extender(s): Kelley,
Kathleen A. (NP), Caballero,
Roxanna A. (NP)
Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

Selma

LASALLE MEDICAL ASSOCIATES - MADERA

Allergy/Immunology

Baz, Malik M. M.D.^{4 5} Alternate Name: Baz, Malik N

Gender: Male ID Number: 501005 3000 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)819-8140

Website:

WWW.BAZALLERGY.COM

NPI: 1114923307 License No: A035393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: (559)819-8140

(339)819-8140

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Valley Children's Hospital, Saint Agnes Medical Center

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Selma

Otolaryngology

Shin, Mike S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male

ID Number: 139591 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6090

NPI: 1992791495 License No: A097516 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)856-6090

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Korean, Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health Reedley, Kaweah Delta District Hospital, Adventist Health - Selma, Valley

Children's Hospital Extender(s): Kelley,

Kathleen A. (NP), Caballero, Roxanna A. (NP)

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

SANTE PHYSICIANS CAPITATED

Allergy/Immunology

Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴

Gender: Male ID Number: 147311 3000 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)819-8140 NPI: 1891961835

License No: A104136

Selma

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Shetty, Shailesh M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 142857 1142 Rose Ave. Ste C Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400

Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co

m

NPI: 1750343620 License No: C053019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)896-0006

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center

Shetty, Shailesh M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 142857 2001 High St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400 Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co

m

NPI: 1750343620 License No: C053019

Selma

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)896-0442 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Hospital(s): None

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Soni, Bikram J. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 128308 2001 High St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400 NPI: 1508836727 License No: A074940

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)896-0400

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Adventist
Health Reedley, Kaweah
Delta District Hospital,
Adventist Health - Selma,
Saint Agnes Medical Center
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

General Surgery

Fong, Leo L. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 088788 1850 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Selma	Selma	Selma	Selma
(559)721-4910	ID Number: 106020	Prescott, Daniel C. M.D. ¹⁴	Physician Language(s):
NPI: 1215047659	2719 Cinema Way	5	Spanish
License No: G079576	Selma, CA 93662	Alternate Name: Daniel,	Hospital(s): None
Cultural Competence	(559)486-2000	Prescott	Self Reported Accessibility:
Training Completed: Yes	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Gender: Male	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
After Hours Phone Number:	NPI: 1952492621	ID Number: 185118	Teasley, Laura A. M.D. ^{1 4 5}
(554)459-7300	License No: A086470	2719 Cinema Way	Gender: Female
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Cultural Competence	Selma, CA 93662	ID Number: 132995
4:30 PM	Training Completed: Yes	(559)896-9000	2719 Cinema Way
Physician Language(s):	After Hours Phone Number:	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Selma, CA 93662
Mandarin, Spanish	(559)486-2000	NPI: 1588860829	(559)256-8567
Hospital(s): Clovis	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	License No: A119629	NPI: 1154312635
Community Hospital,	5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	License No: A089517
Community Regional	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: Yes	Cultural Competence
Medical Center, Saint Agnes	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Training Completed: No
Medical Center, Fresno	Physician Language(s):	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Heart and Surgical Hospital	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):	5:00 PM
Ophthalmology	Hospital(s): None	Spanish	Office Staff Language(s):
Bertolucci, George A.	Self Reported Accessibility:	Physician Language(s):	Spanish
M.D. ¹⁴⁵	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Spanish	Physician Language(s):
Alternate Name: George,	Holt, Derick G. M.D. ^{4 5}	Hospital(s): Clovis	French, Spanish
Bertolucci	Gender: Male	Community Hospital,	Hospital(s): None
Gender: Male	ID Number: 201918	Community Regional	Self Reported Accessibility:
ID Number: 068177	2719 Cinema Way	Medical Center, Valley	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)
2719 Cinema Way	Selma, CA 93662	Children's Hospital, Saint	Vascular Surgery
Selma, CA 93662	(559)896-9000	Agnes Medical Center	Stern, Randall G. M.D. ^{4 5}
(559)256-8567	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Self Reported Accessibility:	Gender: Male
Website: www.eyeqvc.com	NPI: 1386886729	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	ID Number: 016509
NPI: 1447267505	License No: A130445	Shute, Thomas S. M.D. ^{1 4 5}	1850 Floral Ave.
License No: G060951	Cultural Competence	Gender: Male	Selma, CA 93662
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: Yes	ID Number: 247784	(559)721-4910
Training Completed: Yes	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	2719 Cinema Way	NPI: 1962512319
Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00	5:00 PM	Selma, CA 93662	License No: G033214
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	(559)896-9000	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Spanish	Website: www.eyeqvc.com	Training Completed: Yes
Spanish	Physician Language(s):	NPI: 1972737567	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Physician Language(s):	Spanish	License No: A115097	5:00 PM
Spanish	Hospital(s): Clovis	Cultural Competence	Physician Language(s):
Hospital(s): None	Community Hospital,	Training Completed: Yes	Spanish
Self Reported Accessibility:	Community Regional	Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Hospital(s): None
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Medical Center	5:00 PM	- > (-)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hinton, Samuel M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male

622 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

Selma Selma Selma Selma SANTE PHYSICIANS FFS Physician Language(s): **General Surgery** Accessibility: Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Fong, Leo L. M.D.⁴⁵ Allergy/Immunology Hospital(s): None **Ophthalmology** Gender: Male Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.⁴ Shetty, Shailesh M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 088788 Bertolucci, George A. Gender: Male 1850 Floral Ave. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 142857 Selma, CA 93662 Alternate Name: George, ID Number: 147311 2001 High St. (559)721-4910 Bertolucci 3000 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662 NPI: 1215047659 Gender: Male Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400 License No: G079576 ID Number: 068177 (559)819-8140 Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co **Cultural Competence** 2719 Cinema Way Website: Training Completed: Yes Selma, CA 93662 www.bazallergy.com NPI: 1750343620 After Hours Phone Number: (559)256-8567 NPI: 1891961835 License No: C053019 (554)459-7300 Website: www.eyeqvc.com License No: A104136 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -NPI: 1447267505 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No 4:30 PM License No: G060951 Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Physician Language(s): **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -(559)896-0442 Mandarin, Spanish Training Completed: Yes 6:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hospital(s): Clovis Hours: Mon 8:00 AM - 5:00 Office Staff Language(s): 5:00 PM Community Hospital, PM Spanish Physician Language(s): Community Regional Office Staff Language(s): Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu Medical Center, Saint Agnes Spanish Spanish Hospital(s): None Medical Center, Fresno Physician Language(s): Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Heart and Surgical Hospital Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) **Neurology** Hospital(s): None Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Soni, Bikram J. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Self Reported Accessibility: Cardiology/Cardiovascular Royter, Vladimir M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) **Disease** Gender: Male ID Number: 128308 Hinton, Samuel M.D.¹⁴⁵ ID Number: 158431 Shetty, Shailesh M.D.¹⁴⁵ 2001 High St. Gender: Male 2141 High St. Ste E Gender: Male Selma, CA 93662 ID Number: 106020 Selma, CA 93662 ID Number: 142857 (559)896-0400 2719 Cinema Way (559)856-6110 1142 Rose Ave. Ste C NPI: 1508836727 Selma, CA 93662 NPI: 1972734119 Selma, CA 93662 License No: A074940 (559)486-2000 License No: A109062 (559)896-0400 Cultural Competence Website: www.eyeqvc.com Cultural Competence Email:rubyparikh@gmail.co Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1952492621 Training Completed: Yes m After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: License No: A086470 NPI: 1750343620 (559)896-0400 **Cultural Competence** (559)856-6110 License No: C053019 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: Yes Hours: Sun - Sat 8:00 AM -**Cultural Competence** 5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: 8:00 PM Training Completed: No Physician Language(s): (559)486-2000 Office Staff Language(s): After Hours Phone Number: Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Spanish (559)896-0006

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Physician Language(s):

Hebrew. Russian

Hospital(s): None

Hospital(s): None

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Self Reported Accessibility:

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Spanish

Office Staff Language(s):

Selma Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): Community Regional Medical Center Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Holt. Derick G. M.D.⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 201918 2719 Cinema Way Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-9000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1386886729 License No: A130445 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
Spanish
Physician Language(s):
Spanish
Hospital(s): None
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Prescott, Daniel C. M.D.¹⁴

Alternate Name: Daniel,
Prescott
Gender: Male
ID Number: 185118
2719 Cinema Way
Selma, CA 93662
(559)896-9000
NPI: 1588860829
License No: A119629
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM 5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Selma

Physician Language(s): Spanish Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Shute, Thomas S. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Male ID Number: 247784 2719 Cinema Way Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-9000 Website: www.evegyc.com

Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1972737567 License No: A115097 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Teasley, Laura A. M.D.¹⁴⁵ Gender: Female ID Number: 132995 2719 Cinema Way Selma, CA 93662 (559)256-8567 NPI: 1154312635 License No: A089517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physician Language(s): French, Spanish Hospital(s): None

Selma

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Vascular Surgery

Stern, Randall G. M.D.^{4 5} Gender: Male ID Number: 016509 1850 Floral Ave. Selma, CA 93662

(559)721-4910 NPI: 1962512319 License No: G033214 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s): Spanish

Hospital(s): None

UNITED PHYSICIANS NETWORK

Cardiology/Cardiovascular Disease

Shetty, Shailesh M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male
ID Number: 142857
2001 High St.
Selma, CA 93662
(559)896-0400
NPI: 1750343620
License No: C053019
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559)896-0442
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Physician Language(s): Hindi, Kannada, Urdu

Hospital(s): Clovis Community Hospital, Community Regional

Medical Center, Adventist

Selma

Health Reedley, Adventist Health - Selma, Saint Agnes Medical Center, Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Soni, Bikram J. M.D.^{1 4 5} Gender: Male

ID Number: 128308 2001 High St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-0400 NPI: 1508836727 License No: A074940

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

(559)896-0400

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Physician Language(s):
Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu
Hospital(s): Clovis
Community Hospital,
Community Regional
Medical Center, Adventist
Health Reedley, Kaweah
Delta District Hospital,
Adventist Health - Selma,
Saint Agnes Medical Center
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Dermatology

Wilkin, Nathaniel K. D.O.⁴⁵

Gender: Male ID Number: 220340 1041 Rose Ave. Selma, CA 93662 (559)856-6092 NPI: 1790895415 License No: C055280 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

624 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Selma

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)856-6090

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM Sat 9:00 AM - 12:00 Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health Hanford, Adventist Health -

Selma

Extender(s): Atkinson, Karen

L. (P.A.)

Accessibility: Limited(IB,R,E)

Otolaryngology

Shin, Mike S. M.D.¹⁴⁵

Gender: Male

ID Number: 139591

1041 Rose Ave.

Selma, CA 93662

(559)856-6090

NPI: 1992791495

License No: A097516

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: Yes

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)856-6090

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

6:00 PM Sat 8:00 AM - 12:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Korean, Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford, Adventist Health

Reedley, Kaweah Delta

District Hospital, Adventist

Health - Selma, Valley

Children's Hospital

Selma

Extender(s): Kelley,

Kathleen A. (NP), Caballero,

Roxanna A. (NP)

Podiatry

Martinez, Juan C. DPM^{4 5}

Gender: Male

ID Number: 264863

2141 High St. Ste E

Selma, CA 93662

(559)856-6110

NPI: 1366963738

License No: E005643

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559)537-0252

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Physician Language(s):

Spanish

Hospital(s): Adventist Health

Hanford

Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hospitals

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 627

Reedley Clovis Fresno Hanford **EMERGENCY EMERGENCY EMERGENCY EMERGENCY** DEPARTMENT DEPARTMENT DEPARTMENT DEPARTMENT **Clovis Community Community Regional Adventist Health Hanford Adventist Health Reedley Medical Center** 372 W Cypress Ave Hospital 115 Mall Dr 2755 Herndon Avenue 2823 Fresno Street Reedley, CA 93654 Hanford, CA 93230 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)537-0056 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)582-9000 (559)324-4000 (559)459-6000 Website: Website: Website: Website: www.adventisthealth.org www.adventisthealth.org NPI: 1538141627 NPI: 1336167550 www.communitymedical.org www.communitymedical.org NPI: 1316027709 NPI: 1104906569 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Sun - Sat 12:00 a.m. Hours: 24 hrs/dav. 7 - 12:00 p.m. Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility: Self Reported Accessibility: days/week days/week Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Office Staff Language(s): Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) Madera Selma Self Reported Accessibility: Saint Agnes Medical Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T) **EMERGENCY EMERGENCY** Center Coalinga 1303 East Herndon Avenue DEPARTMENT DEPARTMENT Fresno, CA 93720 Valley Children's Hospital Adventist Health - Selma **EMERGENCY** (559)450-3000 9300 Valley Children's Pl. 1141 Rose Avenue **DEPARTMENT** NPI: 1205845567 Madera, CA 93636 Selma, CA 93662 **Cultural Competence Coalinga Medical Center,** (559)353-3000 (559)891-1000 Training Completed: No NPI: 1700949336 Website: LIC.

1191 Phelps Ave Coalinga, CA 93210

(559)821-6100 NPI: 1801452941 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7

days/week

Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7

days/week

Office Staff Language(s): Sign Language, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

www.adventisthealth.org NPI: 1538141627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes

Hours: Sun - Sat 12 a.m. -

12 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis Fresno Fresno **Fresno Premium Urgent Care*** NPI: 1609125152 **Cultural Competence** Website: 2021 Herndon Ave. Ste. 101 **Cultural Competence** www.afcurgentcare.com Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1487299699 Clovis, CA 93611 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -**Cultural Competence** (559)224-3300 (559)797-4315 5:00 p.m. Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri NPI: 1952744070 Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -8:00am-8:00pm Sat-Sun **Cultural Competence** Spanish, Tagalog 8:00 p.m. Sat, Sun 8:00 a.m. 10:00am-3:00pm Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Group(s): - 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): **Direct Contracted** Group(s): Spanish, French (559)797-4315 **Direct Contracted** Group(s): Hours: Sun-Sat **Universal Urgent Care And** Lasalle Medical 10:00am-7:15pm **Occupational Medicine Premium Urgent Care*** Office Staff Language(s): Associates, Independenc Inc.* 6643 N. Milburn Ave. e Medical Group -Spanish 3793 E Shields Ave Ste.104 Fresno County Group(s): Fresno, CA 93726 Fresno, CA 93722 Prime Community Care (559)606-0180 **Premium Urgent Care*** (559)412-2535 of Central Valley, Inc. -NPI: 1346646775 1477 E Shaw Ave Ste 150 NPI: 1821473935 San Joaquin, Health Net **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Fresno, CA 93710 Training Completed: No Fresno Training Completed: No (559)477-4495 Hours: Mon-Fri Hours: Mon - Sun 10:00 a.m. NPI: 1265130025 Saint Agnes Urgent Care* 8:00am-5:00pm - 7:15 p.m. Cultural Competence 4770 W Herndon Ave Ste Group(s): Group(s): Training Completed: No 111 **Direct Contracted Direct Contracted** Hours: Mon-Fri Fresno, CA 93722 Self Reported Accessibility: 8:00am-5:00pm Accelerated Urgent Care* (559)450-2273 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA) Group(s): Website: 6789 N Blackstone **Direct Contracted** Fresno, CA 93710 PREMIUM URGENT CARE* www.saintagnescare.com (559)512-3377 Saint Agnes Urgent Care* 505 N Clovis Ave NPI: 1558819482 Website: 1245 E Herndon Ave Fresno, CA 93727 Cultural Competence www.acceleratedurgentcare. (559)493-5737 Fresno, CA 93720 Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1942696455 (559)450-2273 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -NPI: 1699323634 7:00 p.m. Sat - Sun 9:00 Cultural Competence Website: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No www.saintagnescare.com a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -NPI: 1558819482 Group(s): Hours: Mon - Sun 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. **Cultural Competence Direct Contracted** 9:00 p.m. Group(s): Training Completed: Yes Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -Group(s): **Direct Contracted** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD) Direct Contracted 7:00 p.m. Sat - Sun 9:00 **JF Urgent Care Medical Ideal Urgent Care*** a.m. - 3:00 p.m. **AFC Urgent Care Fresno*** 4182 N. 1st St. Ste. 105 Clinics. Inc* Office Staff Language(s): 3656 W Shaw Ave Fresno, CA 93726 5088 North Fresno Street Spanish Fresno, CA 93711 (559)224-3300 Suite A

(559)823-5252

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

NPI: 1245767102

Fresno, CA 93710

(559)222-9362

Group(s):

Direct Contracted

^{*} Member should contact PCP or PPG before going to Urgent Care Center

		re Facilities	·
Fresno	Madera	Madera	Madera
Ideal Urgent Care a	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	Health Centers -
Medical Corporation*	Spanish	Training Completed: No	Madera -
4182 N 1st St Ste 105	Group(s):	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m	Calviva, Camarena
Fresno, CA 93726	Calviva - Camarena	5:00 p.m.	Health Centers -
(559)224-3300	Health,Camarena	Group(s):	Oakhurst-
NPI: 1245767102	Health Centers -	Direct Contracted	Calviva, Camarena
Cultural Competence	Almond -	Self Reported Accessibility:	Health Centers -
Training Completed: No	Calviva,Camarena	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)	Women's Health
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m	Health Centers -	Camarena Health Country	Calviva, Camarena
8:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m	Almond's Womens	Club Urgent Care*	Health Centers -
3:00 p.m.	Health -	1159 Country Club Dr.	Yosemite Ave - Calviva
Office Staff Language(s):	Calviva, Camarena	Madera, CA 93638	Camarena Health County
Khalka (Mongolian), Spanish		(559)664-4000	Care Urgent Care*
Group(s):	Chowchilla -	NPI: 1508415274	1159 Country Club Dr
Direct Contracted	Calviva, Camarena	Cultural Competence	Madera, CA 93638
Universal Health Network	Health Centers -	Training Completed: No	(559)664-4000
Systems, Inc.*	Coarsegold -	After Hours Phone Number:	Website:
6769 N Fresno St Ste 201	Calviva, Camarena	(559)664-4000	www.camarenahealth.org
Fresno, CA 93710	Health Centers -	Hours: Tues Wed Thu Fri	NPI: 1508415274
(559)440-1500	Country Club -	11:00am-9:00pm	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1073048591	Calviva, Camarena	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Health Centers -	Spanish	Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m
Training Completed: No	Madera -	Group(s):	5:30 p.m. Sat, Sun 10:00
Hours: Mon - Fri 10:00 a.m	Calviva, Camarena	Calviva - Camarena	a.m 8:00 p.m.
10:00 p.m.	Health Centers -	Health,Camarena	Office Staff Language(s):
Group(s):	Oakhurst-	Health Centers -	Spanish
Direct Contracted	Calviva, Camarena	Almond -	Group(s):
Madera	Health Centers -	Calviva,Camarena	Direct Contracted
Camarena Health Urgent	Women's Health	Health Centers -	Self Reported Accessibility:
Care*	Calviva, Camarena	Almond's Women's	Basic(P,EB,R,T,PD,PA)
720 E. Almond Ave.	Health Centers -	Health -	Oakhurst
Madera, CA 93637	Yosemite Ave -	Calviva,Camarena	Camarena Health Oakhurs
(559)664-4000	Calviva, Lasalle Medical	Health Centers -	Urgent Care*
NPI: 1891778114	Associates - Madera	Chowchilla -	49165 Road 426
Cultural Competence	Camarena Urgent Care*	Calviva,Camarena	Oakhurst, CA 93644
Training Completed: No	720 E Almond Ave	Health Centers -	(559)664-4000
After Hours Phone Number:	Madera, CA 93637	Coarsegold -	NPI: 1285281741
(559)664-4000	(559)664-4000	Calviva,Camarena	Cultural Competence
Hours: Mon Thu Fri	Website:	Health Centers -	Training Completed: No
1:00pm-9:00pm Sat-Sun	www.camarenahealth.org	Country Club -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m
10:00am-6:00pm	NPI: 1891778114	Calviva,Camarena	5:00 p.m.

^{*} Member should contact PCP or PPG before going to Urgent Care Center

10:00am-6:00pm

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

634 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

5:00 p.m.

Oakhurst Oakhurst Group(s):

Direct Contracted Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Camarena Health Oakhurst Urgent Care*

49165 Rd. 426 Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559)664-4000 NPI: 1285281741 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

(559)664-4000 Hours: Mon-Fri

11:00am-9:00pm Sat-Sun

After Hours Phone Number:

10:00am-8:00pm

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Group(s):

Calviva - Camarena Health.Camarena Health Centers -

Almond -

Calviva.Camarena Health Centers -Almond's Women's

Health -

Calviva, Camarena Health Centers -Chowchilla -Calviva.Camarena Health Centers -Coarsegold -Calviva, Camarena Health Centers -

Madera -Calviva, Camarena Health Centers -

Oakhurst-Calviva, Camarena Health Centers -

Women's Health Calviva, Camarena Health Centers -Yosemite Ave -Calviva.Camarena Health Centers -Country Club - Calviva

Sanger

Classic Urgent Care* 622 Academy Ave.

Sanger, CA 93657 (559)399-8940 NPI: 1760993182 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559)399-8940 Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-10:00pm Sat-Sun

10:00am-8:00pm

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Group(s):

> Independence Medical Group - Fresno County

Selma

Premium Urgent Care*

3000 Floral Ave Selma, CA 93662 (559)318-9240 NPI: 1215455779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

6:00 p.m. Group(s):

Direct Contracted Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

^{*} Member should contact PCP or PPG before going to Urgent Care Center

Chowchina				
Chowchilla Memorial				
Healthcare District				
1104 Ventura Ave				
Chowchilla, CA 93610				
(559)665-3781				
NPI: 1104990688				
Cultural Competence				
Training Completed: No				
Hours: Mon-Fri				
8:00am-5:00pm				
Clauda				

Chowchilla

Clovis

Ablelight Inc. -Ashcroft 1830 Ashcroft Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)454-8514 NPI: 1417010604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Dycora Transitional Health - Clovis LLC

111 Barstow Ave Clovis, CA 93612 (559)299-2591 Email:tuonisia@mixsolutions inc.net NPI: 1508318700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Clovis

Willow Creek Healthcare Center

650 W Alluvial Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)323-6200 NPI: 1174188270 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Coalinga

Coalinga Medical Center, LLC. Skilled Nursing Facility/Long Ter 834 Maple Rd

Coalinga, CA 93210

(559)821-6100 NPI: 1083387682 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD,PA)

Dinuba

Dinuba Healthcare

1730 S College Ave Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-3300 Email:polllym@madison.car

NPI: 1356746606 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Fowler

Fowler Care Center 8448 E Adams Ave Fowler, CA 93625 (559)834-2519 NPI: 1952969024 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

Fresno

8:00am-5:00pm

Ablelight Inc. -Browning 1088 W Browning Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)454-8514 NPI: 1417010604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Ablelight Inc. -Helm 1696 S Helm Ave Fresno, CA 93727 (559)454-8514 NPI: 1417010604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Ablelight Inc. -Mitchell 2146 E Mitchell Ave Fresno, CA 93611 (559)454-8514 NPI: 1417010604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7

days per week

Fresno

California Armenain Home 6720 E Kings Canyon Rd Fresno, CA 93727 (559)251-8414 NPI: 1205903176 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Community Subacute & **Transitional Care Center**

3003 N. Mariposa Street Fresno, CA 93703 (559)459-1711 NPI: 1295816569

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm

Dycora Transitional Health
3408 E Shields Ave
Fresno, CA 93726
(559)227-4063
Email:tuonisia@mixsolutions inc.net NPI: 1205379062

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog,

Vietnamese Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno Sierra Vista Healthcare **Dycora Transitional Health Healthcare Centre of** Oakwood Gardens Care - Memory Care of Fresno Fresno Center 1715 S. Cedar Ave. 1665 M Street 3510 E. Shields Avenue Fresno, CA 93702 LLC 925 N Cornelia Ave Fresno, CA 93721 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)237-8377 Fresno, CA 93706 (559)268-5361 (559)222-4807 NPI: 1437388238 (559)275-4785 NPI: 1104064575 NPI: 1326346552 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Email:tuonisia@mixsolutions **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence inc.net Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -NPI: 1295278059 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: 4:30 p.m. **Cultural Competence** 4:30 p.m. Training Completed: No Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA) Horizon Health and Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA) Subacute LLC **Sunnyside Convalescent** 5:00 p.m. **Orchard Post Acute** 3034 East Herndon Avenue Hospital Self Reported Accessibility: Fresno, CA 93720 4840 E Tulare Ave 2939 South Peach Avenue Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA) (559)321-0883 Fresno, CA 93725 Fresno, CA 93727 **Evergreen Care Center** NPI: 1235363904 (559)251-7161 (559)233-6248 5265 E Huntington Ave Cultural Competence NPI: 1417503905 NPI: 1891785143 Training Completed: Yes Fresno, CA 93727 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence (559)834-8244 Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No NPI: 1598323669 days/week Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -**Cultural Competence** 5:00 p.m. 5:00 p.m. **Manning Gardens Care** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Center Inc Hanford Hours: Mon-Fri Spanish, Tagalog 2113 E Manning Ave Hacienda Post Acute, Inc 8:00am-5:00pm Fresno, CA 93725 **Pacific Gardens Nursing** 361 East Grangeville Blvd **Fresno Nursing Center** (559)834-2586 and Rehabilitation Center Hanford, CA 93230 3672 N 1St St Website: 577 S Peach Ave (559)582-9221 www.ManningGardensnr.co Fresno, CA 93727 Fresno, CA 93726 Email:bbennett@haciendapo (559)251-8463 (559)227-5383 m stacute.com NPI: 1336287077 NPI: 1528625811 Email:PacificGardensreg@C NPI: 1679572929 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** ovenantCare.com Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Website: www.pgnrc.com Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -NPI: 1528100013 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. davs/week 5:00 p.m. **Cultural Competence** 4:30 p.m. Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Fresno Post-Acute Care, Self Reported Accessibility: Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 LLC Limited(P,R) Tagalog days/week 1233 A St. Self Reported Accessibility: Office Staff Language(s): Fresno, CA 93706

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

(559)268-6317

5:00 p.m.

NPI: 1952766693

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

640 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD,PA)

Hanford

Hanford Post Acute

1007 W Lacey Blvd Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-2871 NPI: 1629527429 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Kings Nursing & Rehabilitaion Center

851 Leslie Ln Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-4414 Website:

www.avanneeringene.com NPI: 1588760623 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Kingsburg

Kingsburg Center

1101 Stroud Avenue Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)897-5881

Email:martha.galvan-martine z@kingsburgcenter.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7

NPI: 1700833977

days/week

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Madera

Avalon Healthcare -Madera

1700 Howard Road Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-9278

Email:credentialing@avalon healthcare.com

NPI: 1730173725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Office Staff Language(s): Puniabi. Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P.R)

Madera Rehabilitation & Nursing Center

517 South A Street

Madera, CA 93638 (559)673-9228 NPI: 1699827089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Oakhurst

5:00 p.m.

Oakhurst Healthcare Center

40131 Highway 49
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559)683-2244
NPI: 1518422393
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

Reedley

Dycora Transitional Health - Reedley LLC

1090 E Dinuba Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (559)638-3577

Email:tuonisia@mixsolutions

inc.ne

NPI: 1750833976 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Palm Village Health Care Center

703 West Herbert Avenue Reedley, CA 93654 (559)638-6933 Website:

www.palmvillage.com NPI: 1225142755 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Sierra View Homes

1155 E. Springfield Ave. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)638-9226 NPI: 1558382598 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): German, Spanish, Tagalog Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Sanger

Dycora Transitional Health

- Sanger LLC 2550 9Th St Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-6501

Email:tuonisia@mixsolutions

inc.net

NPI: 1386196517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

7:30 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Selma

Bethele Lutheran Home Inc.

2280 Dockery Ave Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-4900 NPI: 1255446415 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Rolling Hills Care Center

2108 Stillman St. Selma, CA 93662 (559)896-4990 NPI: 1578121653 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Facilities

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 643

Chowchilla

LABORATORY

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -CHOWCHILLA

341 TRINITY AVE. Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559)665-7286 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:00 a.m. -2:00 p.m.

Clovis

RADIOLOGY/MRI

California Imaging Institute DBA Advanced Medical Imaging - Ami-C

729 N Medical Center Dr W Ste 121 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-6810 NPI: 1497764468 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Sierra Advanced Imaging

231 W Fir Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)322-4271 Email:nannette.frauenheim @radnet.com NPI: 1962457812 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Clovis

OUTPATIENT SURGICAL FACILITIES

Community Cancer Institute

785 N Medical Center Dr W Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-1802 Website:

www.communitymedical.org NPI: 1316027709 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Kaizen Surgery Center

576 N Magnolia Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)242-2868 NPI: 1457010209 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

HOME HEALTH

Healthpoint Home Health

2137 Herndon Ave Ste 103 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)412-7953 Website: www.hphha.com NPI: 1568604460 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Cambodian, Khmer, Hindi, Laotian, Punjabi, Spanish, Tagalog

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Clovis

Omnia Healthcare LLC

105 Bullard Ave Clovis, CA 93612 (559)772-4673 Website: www.omniahc.com NPI: 1154748465 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,R)

Sequoia Home Health

55 Shaw Ave. #107 Clovis, CA 93612 (559)765-4315 Website:

www.sequoiahomehealth.net

NPI: 1518277102 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(R,T,PD,PA)

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING AID

Hearinglife Hearing Aid Center LLC

420 Bullard Ave Ste 101 Clovis. CA 93612 (559)299-3566 NPI: 1821594144 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Clovis

5:00 p.m.

LABORATORY

Quest Diagnostics 2187 Herndon Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)207-4212 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:00 a.m. -

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -CLOVIS

275 W. HERNDON AVE. Clovis, CA 93612 (559)325-5567 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Wed - Fri 7:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.

Quest Diagnostics - Vons Herndon Ave in Clovis

1650 Herndon Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)299-3157 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:30 a.m. -3:00 p.m.

WestPac Labs

255 W Bullard Ave Ste 118 Clovis, CA 93612 (559)326-0513 NPI: 1457341851 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Mon - Fri 1:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Facilities

Clovis

OUTPATIENT REHABILITATION FACILITIES

San Joaquin Valley Rehabilitation Hospital -Clovis

1420 Shaw Ave. Ste. 103 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)325-5601 NPI: 1831144716 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

HOME INFUSION

Ambulatory Infusion Center-Clovis

729 N Medical Center Dr W Ste 215 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)387-1818 Website:

www.communitymedical.org NPI: 1104906569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Clovis

Physical Therapy

Clovis Community Hospital Outpatient Physical Therapy

729 N Medical Center Dr W, Ste 121 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-4057 Email:akeller@communitym

edical.org Website:

www.communitymedical.org NPI: 1316027709 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 am -5:00 pm

Pro Physical Therapy

606 N Magnolia Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)321-8162 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Terrio Physical Therapy Fitness - N Willow Ave

1205 N Willow Ave Clovis, CA 93619 (559)322-4103 Email:credentialing@terrioth erapy.com NPI: 1841267689 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m -

5:00 p.m.

Clovis

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Community Dialysis - Clovis

501 N Medical Center Dr E Ste 1100 Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-4030 NPI: 1497836613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 4:00AM -7:00PM Wed 4:00AM -7:00PM Fri 4:00AM -7:00PM

Fresenius Kidney Care Clovis

2585 Alluvial Ave Clovis, CA 93611 (559)324-8023

Email:clinic9385@fmc-na.co

NPI: 1033620109 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Coalinga

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Coalinga Dialysis 1147 Phelps Avenue

Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)934-0690

Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com

NPI: 1275885766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Sat 5:30 a.m. 7:30 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

HOSP COMMUNITY IN-PATIENT

Coalinga Medical Center, Llc.

1191 Phelps Ave Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)821-6100 NPI: 1801452941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Hosp Community Out-Patient

Coalinga Medical Center, Llc.

1191 Phelps Ave Coalinga, CA 93210 (559)821-6100 NPI: 1801452941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Coarsegold

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

MOUNTAIN MEDICAL SUPPLY LLC

35344 Highway 41 Ste D Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559)377-3099 NPI: 1447818240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tue, Thu & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

Corcoran

Spanish

Physical Therapy

Phys Med, Inc.

1209 Whitley Ave Corcoran, CA 93212 (559)438-4300 NPI: 1699728188 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Dinuba

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Dinuba Dialysis

510 East North Way Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)595-9462 Email:PayorPartnerships@D aVita.com NPI: 1437592292 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 4:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Physical Therapy

Pro Physical Therapy

1401 W El Monte Way Ste 107 Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)315-5303 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

RADIOLOGY/MRI

Adventist Health Medical **Imaging- Dinuba Plaza** 444 West El Monte Way

Dinuba, CA 93618 (559)591-1906 NPI: 1336167550 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Firebaugh

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

West Side Drugs

1101 O Street Firebaugh, CA 93622 (559)659-2159 NPI: 1780795377 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:

Fowler

RADIOLOGY/MRI

Limited(P,EB,IB,PA)

Adventist Health Imaging Services -Fowler

300 S Leon S. Peters Blvd Fowler, CA 93625 (559)344-6600 NPI: 1336167550 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00am -6:00pm Sat 8:00am -5:00pm Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD)

Fresno

LABORATORY

LABCORP - FRESNO

3004 N FRESNO ST Fresno, CA 93703 (559)230-2604 NPI: 1659352276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

LABCORP - FRESNO

6101 N. FRESNO ST. STE. 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (559)432-5362 NPI: 1659352276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

LABCORP - FRESNO

1350 O ST. STE. 101 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)268-0125 NPI: 1417287079 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Facilities

Fresno Quest Diagnostics 3741 W Shaw Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)276-5648 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m. **Quest Diagnostics** 8949 N Cedar Ave

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)490-7658 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

2841 TULARE ST. Fresno, CA 93721 (559)485-1458 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m. Sat 8:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

7355 N. PALM AVE. STE. 106 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)650-9000 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Fresno **QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO**

7035 N. WEST AVE. STE. 107 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)431-4382 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:30 a.m. -3:30 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

7075 N. MAPLE AVE. STE.

104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-5074 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 7:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

7050 N. RECREATION AVE. 101 STE. 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)299-4865 NPI: 1619913449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -4:30 p.m.

Fresno

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

1275 E. SPRUCE AVE. STE. 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)240-7961 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

4182 N. FIRST ST. STE. 103 1016 W Shaw Ave Fresno, CA 93726 (559)230-0992 NPI: 1295891554 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:00 a.m. -4:30 p.m. Sat 7:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m.

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -FRESNO

6307 N. FRESNO ST. STE. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)417-8086 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Fresno

Valley Diagnostics Inc 373 E Warner Ave Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)673-9407 NPI: 1356427892 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tue, Thu & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

Walgreen-Fresno Fresno, CA 93711 (559)221-1005 NPI: 1659352276 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

DOULA SERVICES

Black Wellness & **Prosperity Center**

2201 Calaveras St Fresno, CA 93721 (559)981-9809 NPI: 1619591179 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Dutchess of Doula

2405 Tulare St Ste 249 Fresno, CA 93721 (760)590-4174 NPI: 1982199592 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-5:00pm

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

648 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **Mighty Community Community Dialysis -**Fresenius Medical Care Fresno Dialvsis 4308 W Shaw Ave Ste 101 Advocacy Fresno Fresno Airport East 714 Pottle Ave 215 N Fresno St #150 1899 N Helm Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93722 Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93701 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)277-3070 (408)656-2525 (559)459-6000 (559)452-1480 NPI: 1851365852 NPI: 1487368866 NPI: 1497836613 Email:Clinic8345@fmc-na.co Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No NPI: 1669840146 Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:15 Hours: Mon - Sat 5:00 a.m. -Hours: Mon-Fri **Cultural Competence** a.m. - 11:59 p.m. Tue, Thu & Training Completed: No Sat 4:15 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 8:00am-5:00pm 7:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Sat 4:45 a.m. -Office Staff Language(s): **Peaceful Passages** Hmong (White), Spanish Hmong (White), Spanish, 5:30 p.m. **Birthing Support Center** Accessibility: Tagalog 2575 E Perrin Ave Ste 103 **Fresenius Medical Care** Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD) Accessibility: Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno North 6737 N Willow Ave Ste 101 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD) (949)688-3967 Fresenius Kidney Care NPI: 1285393975 **Central Valley Home** Fresno, CA 93710 FRESNO NORTH HOME Cultural Competence Therapy (559)324-1070 TRAINING 1899 N Helm Ave Ste 102 Training Completed: No Email:Clinic6119@fmc-na.co 6655 N Milburn Ave Hours: Mon-Fri Fresno, CA 93727 Fresno, CA 93722 8:00am-5:00pm (559)452-1014 NPI: 1821269069 (559)451-0768 Email:Clinic100394@fmc-na. Cultural Competence NPI: 1497157820 **DIALYSIS FACILITY** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** com **Ash Tree Dialysis** NPI: 1235677832 Hours: Mon. Wed & Fri 4:45 Training Completed: No 2666 N. Grove Industrial Dr. a.m. - 7:45 p.m. Tue, Thu & Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m -**Cultural Competence** #106 Training Completed: No Sat 5:55 a.m. - 7:35 p.m. 5:00 p.m. Fresno, CA 93727 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -Self Reported Accessibility: Fresno Palm Bluffs (559)251-1919 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA) 5:00 p.m. **Dialysis** NPI: 1710939863 FRESENIUS KIDNEY CARE fresno At Home Center -770 West Pinedale Avenue **Cultural Competence** FRESNO NORTH HOME Fresno, CA 93711 Training Completed: No 6733 N Willow Ave Ste 101 6121 N Thesta St ste 102 (559)438-8512 Hours: Mon - Sat 4:30 a.m. -Fresno, CA 93710 Email:PayorPartnerships@D Fresno, CA 93710 11:59 p.m. (559)324-8671 (559)437-3856 aVita.com Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1942784541 Email:PayorPartnerships@D NPI: 1437123643 Spanish Cultural Competence aVita.com **Cultural Competence** Accessibility: Training Completed: No Training Completed: No NPI: 1073705018 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD) Hours: Mon-Fri **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:30 8:00am-5:00pm Training Completed: No a.m. - 11:59 p.m. Tue, Thu & Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -Sat 1:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 4:30 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish, Tagalog Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Punjabi, Shona, Tagalog

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Accessibility:

Fresno

Herndon Dialysis

560 East Herndon Avenue Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)432-5278 Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com NPI: 1659647808 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 4:45 a.m. -

8:30 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Jensen Avenue Dialysis

4314 E Jensen Ave Fresno, CA 93786 (559)777-2902 NPI: 1376152645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

San Joaquin Valley Dialysis Center

3636 North First Street Suite 144

Fresno, CA 93726 (559)221-6311

Email:Clinic1359@fmc-na.co

m

NPI: 1215049119
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:45
a.m. - 10:00 p.m. Tue, Thu &
Sat 4:45 a.m. - 6:30 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD)

Fresno

SLEEP STUDY

SleepQuest, Inc.- Fresno 5475 North Fresno Street, Suite 112 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)436-8800 Website:

www.sleepquest.com NPI: 1205839867 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

HOSPICE

AseraCare Hospice - Fresno

545 E Alluvial Ave Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)447-2540 NPI: 1336229970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Office Staff Language(s): Laotian, Punjabi, Spanish

Bright Horizon Hospice Services

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Self Reported Accessibility:

3649 W Beechwood Ave Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93711

Fresno, CA 93711 (559)443-0303 NPI: 1972738581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

Fresno

Bristol Hospice - Fresno

2787 W Bullard Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)320-4000 NPI: 1164590089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Hinds Hospice 1416 W Twain Ave

Fresno, CA 93711 (559)222-0793 Website: www.hindshospice.org NPI: 1538143318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)226-5683

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Hinds Hospice

2490 W Shaw Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)226-5683 Website:

www.hindshospice.org NPI: 1538143318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Fresno

Oyuna Hospice, Inc.

5067 N Mariposa St Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)374-2726 Website:

www.Oyunahospice.com NPI: 1508270844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Russian, Spanish

Saint Agnes Home Health And Hospice

6729 N Willow Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)450-5112 Email:Ronda.Pistoresi@SA

MC.com

NPI: 1790873149 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sun 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

650 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno

St. Mary's Hospice **Services**

3180 E Shileds Ave Ste 105A Fresno, CA 93726

(559)222-1291

Website:

www.stmaryshha.com NPI: 1184972713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Armenian, Hmong (White), Russian, Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

INPATIENT REHABILITATION **FACILITIES**

San Joaquin Valley **Rehabilitation Hospital**

7173 N. Sharon Ave. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-3600

Website: www.sjvrehab.com NPI: 1831144716

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7

days/week

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Fresno

OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY

Dynamic Kids, Inc.

1360 e spruce ave ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)433-4700 NPI: 1124239363 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,T,PA)

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING AID

Hear for Life - Fresno 5100 N 6TH ST STE 120 Fresno, CA 93710

(559)225-2211 NPI: 1043365034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 9:00 a.m. -

4:00 p.m. Fri 9:00 a.m. - 2:00

Office Staff Language(s): French, Hmong (White), Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Hearinglife Hearing Aid Center LLC

8953 N Chestnut Ave Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-1344 NPI: 1821594144 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Fresno

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

5 Medical

4656 East Dakota Avenue Suite 103 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)353-2954 NPI: 1184862278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD,PA)

Apria Healthcare-Fresno

5712 East Fountain Way Fresno, CA 93727 (559)221-2251

Website: www.apria.com NPI: 1518945161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Ashli Healthcare, Inc. 323 W Cromwell Ave Ste

117

Fresno, CA 93711 (888)831-7977 NPI: 1477807006 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Fresno

Brooks Health Care

5070 N Sixth St Ste 164 Fresno, CA 93710 (877)889-3424

Email:garza.a@brooksinfusi on.com

Website:

www.brookshomecare.com NPI: 1760417232

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Korean, Spanish

California Home Medical

7946 N Maple Ave Ste 111 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)298-2136 NPI: 1619113800 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Sun 9:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Guardian Sleep Clinic, Llc

1827 E Fir Ave Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)334-3242 NPI: 1174967079 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Kadence Healthcare Medcare Health, Inc Numotion - Fresno Respicare, Inc.	
5816 E Shields Ave Ste 111 5475 N FRESNO ST STE 4010 N CHESTNUT AVE 5470 West Spruce	Ave. Ste
Fresno, CA 93727 109 STE 108 104	
(559)550-3690 Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93726 Fresno, CA 93722	
NPI: 1720753692 (559)435-7865 (559)431-2035 (877)753-3742	
Cultural Competence NPI: 1003993296 Website: NPI: 1174772032	
Training Completed: No Cultural Competence www.numoyion.com Cultural Competence	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m Training Completed: No NPI: 1720221708 Training Completed	
5:00 p.m. Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:	30 a.m
KCI USA, Inc Fresno 5:00 p.m. Training Completed: No 5:00 p.m.	
1155 East North Avenue, Self Reported Accessibility: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m Self Reported Accessibility:	•
Suite 105 Limited(P,R) 5:00 p.m. Basic(P,EB,IB,R,P,	4)
Fresno, CA 93725 Medsupply Office Staff Language(s): Respiratory Care	Plus
(800)275-4524 5105 E Dakota Ave Ste 102 Spanish 2594 N. Fordham A	
NPI: 1194712331 Fresno, CA 93727 Self Reported Accessibility: Fresno, CA 93727	
Cultural Competence (559)292-1540 Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA) (559)252-0100	
Training Completed: No NPI: 1619021292 Pacific Pulmonary NPI: 1033201249	
Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 Cultural Competence Services - Fresno Cultural Competence	ce
days/week Training Completed: No 340 W Fallbrook Avenue # Training Completed	d: No
Office Staff Language(s): Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 109 & 110 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:	30 a.m
Spanish 5:00 p.m. Fresno, CA 93711 5:00 p.m.	
Self Reported Accessibility: National Seating - Fresno (559)449-7500 Self Reported Accessibility	essibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R) 4980 E. University Ave. Ste. Website: www.ppsc.com Basic(P,EB,IB,R,P,	4)
Lincare Inc - Fresno 114 NPI: 1952324360 Tko Medical Corpo	oration
7545 N Del Mar Ave Suite Fresno, CA 93727 Cultural Competence 2305 E Ashlan Ave	
102 (559)252-4396 Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93726	
Fresno, CA 93711 Email:fresno@nsm-seating.c Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30 a.m (855)707-9787	
(559)435-6379 om 4:30 p.m. NPI: 1851751564	
Email:DREYNOL8@Lincare. NPI: 1538132444 Self Reported Accessibility: Cultural Competence	ce
com Cultural Competence Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA) Training Completed	d: No
Website: www.lincare.com Training Completed: No Pulmonic Health, Llc Hours: Mon - Fri 8:	00 a.m
NPI: 1851336234 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 6721 N. Willow Ave. Ste. 102 5:00 p.m.	
Cultural Competence 5:00 p.m. Fresno, CA 93710	
Training Completed: No Self Reported Accessibility: (559)312-2817	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m Limited(P,EB,R) NPI: 1134607120	
5:00 p.m. Cultural Competence	
Self Reported Accessibility: Training Completed: No	
Limited(P) Hours: Mon-Fri	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

652 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

8:00am-5:00pm

Fresno

Valley Medical Supplies INC.

7955 N Cedar Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)478-4691 NPI: 1114501715 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,R)

Western Drug Medical Supply

947 R St Fresno, CA 93721 (559)644-0166 NPI: 1992793269 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

ORTHOTICS/PROSTHE TICS

Advanced Prosthetic & Orthotic

7015 N Chestnut Avenue
Suite 103
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)298-0321
NPI: 1720126824
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Fresno Alcam Medical - Fresno

1244 N. Mariposa St. #10 Fresno, CA 93703 (866)847-7187 Website:

www.alcammedical.com NPI: 1871191742 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,R)

Central Orthotic and Prosthetic

2039 North Fine Avenue Fresno, CA 93727 (559)251-5557 NPI: 1558559484 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Cranial Technologies Inc

30 E River Park Pl W Ste 280 Fresno, CA 93720

(559)753-7036 NPI: 1376183848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tue 9:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Wed, Thu & Fri

7:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Hanger Clinic 1221 E SPRUCE AVE STE 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)221-1933 Website:

www.hangerclinic.com NPI: 1508252032 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Facilities

Fresno

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Ivanhoe Medical Supply

7944 n maple ave ste 109 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-3998 Website:

www.ivanhoemedicalsupply.

NPI: 1629013834 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P)

Restore Orthotics and Prosthetics -Fresno

7335 N 1St St Ste 109
Fresno, CA 93720
(559)439-6152
NPI: 1164996658
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Thu 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. Fri 8:00 a.m. - 2:00
p.m.

Adult Day Health Care of Fresno and Clovis

5757 North 1st Street Fresno, CA 93710 (559)227-8600 NPI: 1316165582 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):
Armenian, Russian, Spanish

Accessibility: Limited(EB,IB,R,PA)

Fresno Cbas

1060 Fulton St Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93721
(559)512-2227
NPI: 1538608898
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm
Self Reported Accessibility:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Guardian Angel's Adult Day Health Care Center

4835 E. Mckinley Ave. Fresno, CA 93703 (559)417-1795 NPI: 1891296422 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Fresno

Heritage Adult Day Health **Care Center**

2020 N Weber Ave Ste 123 Fresno, CA 93705 (559)222-0304 NPI: 1508924135 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Heritage West ADHC, LLC 3677 West Beechwood

Avenue Fresno, CA 93711 (559)261-1115 NPI: 1396908828 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m. Accessibility:

The Fresno Center Adhc

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

4855 E Kings Canvon Rd Fresno, CA 93727 (559)255-8395 NPI: 1770197659 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Fresno

4:30 p.m.

Valley Adult Day Health **Care Center**

1052 C ST. Fresno, CA 93706 (559)454-0386 Website: www.valleyadultfresno.com NPI: 1033312681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

INTERMEDIATE CARE **FACILITY**

Allen Florer Family Home -Ninth

6074 N. Ninth St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559)313-3675 Email:angle672@gmail.com NPI: 1225124993 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Allen Florer Family Home -Wheeler

5704 N. Wheeler Ave.

Fresno, CA 93722 (559)313-3675 Email:angle672@gmail.com NPI: 1295096279 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Fresno

Allen- Spees Family Home 524 W Roberts Ave

Fresno, CA 93704 (559)432-3664 Email:asfn-chris.allen@gmai Email:skli@attitude.com

I.com

NPI: 1770635450 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Allen-Cox Family Home Iv 3831 N Brix Ave

Fresno, CA 93722 (559)275-8190 Email:Angler67@gmail.com

NPI: 1104055458 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Allen-Spees Family Home

6391 N Del Mar Ave Fresno, CA 93704 (559)432-3664

Email:asfh.chris.allen@gmai Lcom

NPI: 1346392412 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Casa Faial

668 W Robinwood Ln Fresno, CA 93704 (559)435-6010 Email:skli@attitude.com NPI: 1457404055 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-5:00pm

Fresno

Casa Flamengos 1580 E Almendra Dr Fresno, CA 93710

(559)489-5970

NPI: 1992858591 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Casa Santa Maria

1236 E Gettysburg Ave Fresno, CA 93704 (559)227-8748 Email:skli@attitude.com NPI: 1063564169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-5:00pm Casa Sao Jorge

5555 N Maroa Ave Fresno, CA 93704 (559)435-9096 Email:skli@attitude.com NPI: 1548313141 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Casa Sao Miguel

1173 W Sierra Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)431-7719 Email:skli@attitude.com NPI: 1922151521 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

654 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Facilities				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Cedar House 6384 N 10Th St Fresno, CA 93710 (559)322-9305 NPI: 1598972622 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Claremy House 5288 W Ramona Ave	Loyd's Liberty Homes, Inc - colonial 6520 N Colonial Ave Fresno, CA 93704 (559)438-9098 Email:KAREN.TAPIA@SEVI TAHEALTH.COM NPI: 1467674705 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri	Loyds Liberty Homes, Inc Liberty Home 5493 N Feland Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)435-7103 Email:karen.tapia@sevitahe alth.com NPI: 1811103278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri	Paul House 6537 N Seventh St Fresno, CA 93710 (559)322-9305 NPI: 1194851915 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Sierra House 6426 N 4Th St	
Fresno, CA 93722 (559)301-0857 NPI: 1942527023 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Goethe House 5409 W Robinson Ave	8:00am-5:00pm Loyd's Liberty Homes, Inc North Knoll 6062 N Knoll Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)447-8568 NPI: 1366658726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	8:00am-5:00pm Maria's House 6567 N Laureen Ave Fresno, CA 93710 (559)355-7632 NPI: 1447417811 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri	Fresno, CA 93710 (559)322-9305 NPI: 1871629139 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Swift House 1435 E Swift Ave	
Fresno, CA 93722 (559)304-8960 NPI: 1083081954 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm	Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Loyd's Liberty Homes,INC - Feland 6249 N Feland Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)439-4269	8:00am-5:00pm Minarets House 1076 W Minarets Ave Fresno, CA 93650 (559)322-9305 NPI: 1609902949 Cultural Competence	Fresno, CA 93704 (559)322-9305 NPI: 1447386792 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm	
Harmony House 1034 W Mesa Ave Fresno, CA 93711 (559)355-9545 NPI: 1164640793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm	NPI: 1861614265 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm	Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm My House 2597 E Paul Ave Fresno, CA 93710 (559)301-1819 NPI: 1619353091 Cultural Competence	RADIOLOGY/MRI Advanced Medical Imaging - Ami 6771 N Palm Ave Fresno, CA 93704 (559)447-4000 NPI: 1497764468 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri

8:00am-5:00pm

Hours: Mon-Fri 7:00am -

6:00pm

Fresno

Fresno Imaging Center 6191 N THESTA ST

Fresno, CA 93710 (559)447-2600

Email:john.winebrenner@rad Email:sherri.monreal@radne

net.com

NPI: 1659456499 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -8:00 p.m. Sat 7:00 a.m. -

4:30 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

MRI Imaging Center of Fresno, Inc

108 West Shaw Avenue Fresno, CA 93704 (559)226-2888 Website:

www.mrifresno.com NPI: 1912935099 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Fresno

Wish Fresno Breast Center RADIATION

6107 N Fresno St #101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)435-4433

t.com

NPI: 1962457812 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:00 a.m. -

5:30 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

OUTPATIENT REHABILITATION **FACILITIES**

San Joaquin Valley Rehabilitation Hospital -Fresno

7173 North Sharon Avenue Fresno, CA 93720 (559)436-3648 NPI: 1831144716 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Fresno

ONCOLOGY

California Cancer Associates for Research & **Excellence**

7130 N Millbrook Ave Fresno, CA 93720 (559)326-1222 NPI: 1083661607 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

OUTPATIENT SURGICAL FACILITIES

FRESNO AMBULATORY SURGERY CENTER. INC.

568 E. Herndon Ave. #103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-0066 NPI: 1659822914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tue, Thu & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Fresno

Fresno Dental Surgery Center, INC

2828 Fresno St., Ste. 100

Fresno, CA 93721 (559)263-9648 NPI: 1982709572 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Fresno Endoscopy Center

7405 N Fresno Street Fresno, CA 93720 (559)438-8400 NPI: 1225245723 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Punjabi, Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Gastroenterology and **Liver Disease Medical** Center, Inc.

7215 North Fresno Street

Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-0309 NPI: 1780631127 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Hindi

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Fresno

Herndon Surgery Center

1843 E Fir Ave Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)323-6611 NPI: 1538403670 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Ky Advanced Surgical Center, Inc.

3796 N Fresno St Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)221-9905 NPI: 1730514027 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:

North Point Surgery Center

Spanish, Vietnamese

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

1332 West Herndon Avenue. Suite 102 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)440-9640 NPI: 1760518609 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Thu 7:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Pristine Surgery Center, Inc

Fresno

7085 North Maple Avenue Fresno, CA 93720 (559)431-8888 Website:

WWW.GIFRESNO.COM NPI: 1831371749 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Hindi, Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Renaissance Surgery Center, LLC

2365 E Fir Ave Fresno, CA 93720 (559)797-9100

Website: www.rscfresno.com Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -NPI: 1013068642

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Summit Surgery Center

1630 E Herndon Ave Ste 100

Fresno, CA 93720 (559)449-2888 NPI: 1942245725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Urology Associates of Central California, Inc.

Facilities

Fresno

7014 North Whitney Suite B Fresno, CA 93720 (559)321-2800 Website:

www.wologyassociates.net NPI: 1194720730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Vision Care Surgery Center

7075 North Sharon Avenue Fresno, CA 93720 (559)486-2000 Website: www.eyeqvc.com NPI: 1497834931 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes 5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Punjabi, Spanish Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

All Care Therapies

516 W Shaw Ave Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (877)757-8353 Email:providerservices@allc aretherapies.com Website: www.allcaretherapies.com

NPI: 1104120385 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -7:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,IB,R,PA)

OSTOMY & MEDICAL SUPPLIES

M.A.R.Y. Medical, Inc. 4656 East Dakota Avenue... Suite 104 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)456-1774 NPI: 1396786356 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,R)

Fresno

HOME INFUSION

Community Ambulatory Infusion Center

2335 E KASHIAN LN, STE

Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-6000

Website:

www.communitymedical.org

NPI: 1104906569 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon. Tue . Thu & Fri

8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

community Home infusion

1630 E. Shaw Ave. #172 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)724-4242

Email:hcowger2@communit ymedical.org

NPI: 1669553129 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Optum Women's and Children's Health, LLC -Fresno

7067 N Mariposa St Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (800)950-3963 NPI: 1073561825 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Fresno

HOME HEALTH

Aveanna Healthcare -Fresno

5250 N Palm Ave Ste 227 Fresno, CA 93704 (559)540-7130 NPI: 1437555984

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD,PA)

Community Home Care

1630 E Shaw Ave Ste 154 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)724-4190 NPI: 1588745137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Compassionate Care Home Health Agency

7545 N Del Mar Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)432-2003 NPI: 1609826387 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Laotian, Spanish

Fresno

STE 101

Focus Health - Fresno 377 W FALLBROOK AVE

Fresno, CA 93711 (559)432-2257

NPI: 1184896193 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Nursing Care, Inc

1060 Fulton St Ste 714 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)658-4663 NPI: 1275043770 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559)977-3952

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

HealthCare California

6327 N FRESNO ST STE 104

Fresno, CA 93710

(559)243-9990 NPI: 1912007097 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Fresno

Healthy Living at Home-Fresno

1322 E SHAW AVE, ste 430 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)369-6473 NPI: 1275873622 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Inhome Healthcare Services

Granite Ridge Home Health 5105 E. Dakota Ave. #101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559)248-0131 NPI: 1417956921 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Interim Healthcare of the **Central Valley**

1843 E Fir Avenue Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)224-0560

Email:sahmed@interimhealt hcare.com NPI: 1710922471 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

	Facilities				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno		
Fresno Maxim Healthcare Services, Inc Fresno 6051 N Fresno St Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)224-9078 Website: WWW.MAXIMHEALTHCAR E.COM NPI: 1972559565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA) Miji Care Of Fresno, Inc. 3433 W Shaw Ave Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711	Fresno San Lorenzo Home Health 4021 N Fresno St Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)230-0516 NPI: 1326250879 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 5:00 p.m. Senior Bridge Home Health Care Inc 155 E Shaw Ave Ste 204 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)421-9552 NPI: 1528419165 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m	Fresno Therapeutic Home Healthcare 5150 N 6Th St Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)224-8585 NPI: 1750685822 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m 5:00 p.m. Valley Home Health 2511 W Shaw Ave Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559)222-4060 NPI: 1952434185 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m	Fresno Vida Care Home Health 5100 N 6Th St Ste 112 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)248-0277 Website: www.vidacarehh.com NPI: 1609115021 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Physical Therapy All Care Therapies 516 W Shaw Ave Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (877)757-8353		
(559)747-7000 NPI: 1477969335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Saint Agnes Home Health And Hospice 6729 N Willow Ave Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)450-5112 Email:Ronda.Pistoresi@SA MC.com NPI: 1790873149 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sun 8:00 a.m 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)	5:00 p.m. St. Mary's Home Health Services, Inc. 3180 East Shields Avenue, Suite 105 Fresno, CA 93726 (559)221-9919 Website: WWW.stmary@hha.COM NPI: 1669560801 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Armenian, Spanish	5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P) Valley Regional Home Health 6311 N FRESNO ST STE 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559)554-9772 NPI: 1275975138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 5:00 p.m.	Email:providerservices@allc aretherapies.com Website: www.allcaretherapies.com NPI: 1104120385 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m 7:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,IB,R,PA) COMMUNITY OUTPATIENT rehabilitation center 215 N Fresno St, 250 Fresno, CA 93701 (559)459-1842 NPI: 1104906569 Cultural Competence		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 7:00 AM -

6:30 PM

Fresno

Dynamic Kids, Inc.

1360 e spruce ave ste 106 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)433-4700 NPI: 1124239363 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R,T,PA)

Phys Med, Inc

1350 O St Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93721 (559)438-4300 NPI: 1699728188 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Tue, Thu & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Wed 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Accessibility:

Pro Physical Therapy

Limited(P,EB,T,PD)

6770 N Weste Ave Ste 101A FAMILY PLANNING Fresno, CA 93711 (559)878-4266 NPI: 1275564296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Fresno

Pro Physical Therapy

1504 E Champlain Dr Fresno, CA 93720 (559)878-4595 Website: www.pro-pt.net NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:

Terrio Physical Therapy Fitness - E Nees Ave

Limited(R,PD,PA)

2960 E Nees Ave Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93720 (559)322-4103 NPI: 1841267689 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Tue, Wed & Thu 7:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Fri 7:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P.R)

Family Planning Associates - Fresno

165 North Clark Street Fresno, CA 93701 (559)233-8657 NPI: 1992899769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Fresno

HOSP COMMUNITY IN-PATIENT

Fresno Heart and Surgical Hospital

15 E. Audubon Dr. Fresno, CA 93720 (559)433-8000 Website:

www.communitymedical.org NPI: 1104906569 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 davs/week

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,IB,R,T)

Fresno Surgical Hospital

6125 North Fresno Street Fresno, CA 93710 (559)431-8000 Website:

www.fresnosurgicalhospital.c

NPI: 1205834694 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Hanford

RADIOLOGY/MRI

Hanford Advanced Imaging

457 Greenfield Avenue Suite 150

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)584-0210

Email:debra.arnold@radnet.

NPI: 1114112372 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Tue, Wed, Thu & Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

HOME HEALTH

Adventist Health Home Care and Hospice Services

400 Greenflield Ave Ste C Hanford, CA 93230 (559)537-2860 NPI: 1033397336 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Hanford

Physical Therapy

BACCI & Glinn Physical Therapy

331 North 11th Avenue Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-1027 NPI: 1083722086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Pro Physical Therapy

323 N 11th Ave Hanford, CA 93230 (559)772-8304 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

HOSPICE

Adventist Health Home Care and Hospice Services

440 Greenfield Ave Ste B Hanford, CA 93230 (559)532-2860 NPI: 1568640860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Hanford

OUTPATIENT SURGICAL FACILITIES

Kings Eye Center Medical Group

1395 West Lacey Boulevard Hanford, CA 93230 (559)585-3937 NPI: 1083694319 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

LABORATORY

Spanish

Accessibility:

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS - HANFORD

325 Mall Dr Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-0308 NPI: 1619913449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:30 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING AID

Hear For Life - Hanford 355 Campus Dr Ste B

Hanford, CA 93230 (559)225-2211 NPI: 1043365034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Thu 9:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Hanford

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Hanford At Home Dialysis 900 N DOUTY ST SUITE A Hanford, CA 93230 (559)587-9014 Email:PayorPartnerships@D aVita.com NPI: 1811178080 Cultural Competence

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hanford Dialysis

402 W 8Th St Hanford, CA 93230 (559)582-5462

Email:PayorPartnerships@D aVita.com

NPI: 1528032505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 5:15 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Spanish, Tagalog Accessibility:

Limited(EB,IB,PD)

Sequoia Dialysis

440 N. 11th Ave. Hanford, CA 93230 (559)587-0105 Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com NPI: 1598026908 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 5:00 a.m. -

6:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Kerman

LABORATORY

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -KERMAN

177 S. MADERA AVE. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)240-9079 NPI: 1619913449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 6:30 a.m. -3:30 p.m.

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Kerman Dialysis Center, LLC

14945 W Whitesbridge Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559)846-0023 NPI: 1467847202 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Sat 5:30 a.m. -5:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P.IB.R.T.PA)

Kingsburg

Physical Therapy

Pro Physical Therapy

392 Sierra St Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559)869-4736 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -

6:00 p.m.

Lemoore

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Lemoore Dialysis 1345 W. Bush St. Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)924-3175 Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com NPI: 1639474265

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 5:00 a.m. -6:30 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Physical Therapy

Pro Physical Therapy

755 N Lemoore Ave Lemoore, CA 93245 (559)817-5808 NPI: 1275564296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Madera

4:30 p.m.

LABORATORY

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -MADERA

363 E. ALMOND AVE. STE. 107 Madera, CA 93637 (559)662-8993 NPI: 1619913449 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. -

Madera

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Almond Wood Dialysis

501 E Almond Avenue Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-9252

Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com

NPI: 1134170830 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:00 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. Tue, Thu & Sat 4:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Spanish Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,PD) **Madera Dialysis Center**

1560 Country Club Dr Ste 101

Madera, CA 93638 (559)673-5259 NPI: 1982960233 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:00 a.m. - 9:30 p.m. Tue, Thu & Sat 4:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

North Madera Dialysis

720 N. I St. Madera, CA 93637 (559)664-8780 Email:PayorPartnerships@D aVita.com NPI: 1649514654

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon. Wed & Fri 4:30

a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish

Madera

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

Madera Medical Pharmacy 402 South Madera Avenue Suite A Madera, CA 93637

(559)674-8553 NPI: 1104821776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Sat 9:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility: Limited(P,EB,R)

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING **AID**

Hear For Life -Madera 550 E Almond Ave Ste B Madera, CA 93637 (559)225-2211 NPI: 1043365034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Wed. Thu 9:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

INTERMEDIATE CARE **FACILITY**

Our House Berry 100 Berry Dr. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-0819 NPI: 1700941267 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Madera

Our House Shannon 525 Shannon Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-0426 NPI: 1467517912 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Our House Sunset

405 Shannon Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-2239 NPI: 1306901855 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Our House Westberry

2701 Westgate Dr. Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-1566 NPI: 1881759348 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Our House Westgate 2816 Westgate Dr.

Madera, CA 93637 (559)661-8961 NPI: 1720144744 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

Madera

Our House Williams 501 Williams Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559)674-6456

NPI: 1346305893 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm

OUTPATIENT SURGICAL FACILITIES

Madera Ambulatory Endoscopy Center

451 E Almond Ave Ste 105 Madera, CA 93637 (559)673-8111 NPI: 1629135843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m -5:00 p.m. Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Physical Therapy

Pro Physical Therapy

1653 N Schnoor Ave Ste 107 Madera, CA 93637 (559)831-2050 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Oakhurst

OUTPATIENT REHABILITATION FACILITIES

San Joaquin Valley Rehabilitation Hospital -Oakhurst

48677 Victoria Ln
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559)658-6490
NPI: 1831144716
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

RADIOLOGY/MRI

Adventist Health Medical Imaging- Oakhurst

48677 Victoria Lane
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559)692-8651
NPI: 1336167550
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm
Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

LABORATORY

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -OAKHURST

48677 VICTORIA LN.
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559)683-0909
NPI: 1275671786
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: Mon-Fri
8:00am-5:00pm

Reedley

LABORATORY

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS - REEDLEY

789 N. REED AVE. Reedley, CA 93654 (559)637-9530 NPI: 1619913449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

DIALYSIS FACILITY

BMA OF CENTRAL VALLEY RURAL DIALYSIS

810 E Manning Ave Reedley, CA 93654 (559)637-1676 Email:Clinic9123@fmc-na.co

NPI: 1316359367 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Sat 5:15 a.m. -4:45 p.m. Office Staff Language(s):

Spanish
Self Reported Accessibility:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING AID

Hear For Life - Reedley 1592 11Th St Ste D

Reedley, CA 93654 (559)225-2211 NPI: 1043365034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Reedley

Physical Therapy PRO PHYSICAL THERAPY

746 G St Reedley, CA 93654 (559)726-2369 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

Sanger

Physical Therapy

Pro Physical Therapy - Sanger

1132 Academy Ave Ste 101 Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-1191 NPI: 1275564296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

LABORATORY

LABCORP - SANGER 2570 JENSEN AVE. STE.

115

Sanger, CA 93657 (559)875-7505 NPI: 1659352276 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PD,PA)

Sanger

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS -SANGER

2675 JENSEN AVE. STE. B Sanger, CA 93657 (559)203-2584 NPI: 1619913449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. -4:00 p.m.

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Sanger Sequoia Dialysis 2517 Jensen Ave Bldg B Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-3852

Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com NPI: 1083840896 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon, Wed & Fri 4:30 a.m. - 9:30 p.m. Tue, Thu & Sat 4:30 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Hmong (White), Spanish

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

Sanger Medical Supplies

1348 Seventh St Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-2551 NPI: 1790860385 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -

5:00 p.m.

Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Armenian, Russian,

Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:

Limited(P,EB,IB,PA)

Sanger

OSTOMY & MEDICAL SUPPLIES

Sanger Medical Supplies

1348 Seventh St Sanger, CA 93657 (559)876-2551 NPI: 1790860385 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. Office Staff Language(s): Arabic, Armenian, Russian, Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:

Selma

DIALYSIS FACILITY

Limited(P,EB,IB,PA)

Selma Dialysis

2711 Cinema Way, Suite 111 Selma, CA 93662

(559)891-2750 Email:PayorPartnerships@D

aVita.com

NPI: 1295700219 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-5:00pm Accessibility:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Selma

AUDIOLOGY/HEARING AID

Hear For Life - Selma

1205 Evergreen St Selma, CA 93662 (559)225-2211 NPI: 1043365034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Physical Therapy

Pro Pt

2251 Country Club Ln Selma, CA 93662 (559)819-8696 NPI: 1275564296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m.

Community Supports requires prior authorization and is limited to members who meet specific eligibility criteria

Enhanced Care Management	Community Supports Providers
Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk	Asthma Remediation
Adult Birth Equity	Day Habilitation Programs
Adult Experiencing Homelessness with Family	Environmental Adaptations or HomeMods
Adult Experiencing Homelessness without Dependents	Housing Deposits
Adult LTC Eligible Institutionalization Risk	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services
Adult NF Residents Transitioning to Community	Housing Transition Navigation Services
Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use	Medically Supportive and Tailored Meals
Adult Transitioning from Incarceration	NF Transition to a Home
Children and Youth Avoidable Hospital Risk	NF Transition to Assisted Living
Children and Youth Birth Equity	Personal Care and Homemaker Services
Children and Youth Enrolled in CCS or Whole Child Model	Recuperative Care or Medical Respite
Children and Youth Experiencing Homelessness Unaccompanied	Respite Services
Children and Youth Experiencing Homelessness with Family	Short-term Post Hospitalization Housing
Children and Youth History of Involvement in Child Welfare	Sobering Centers
Children and Youth Serious Emotional Illness or Sub Use	
Children and Youth Transitioning from Incarceration	

Volume 4, 2024

Dinuba

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive Dinuba, CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

559-595-7650

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive Dinuba. CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

559-595-7650

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Dinuba

Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health MedZed Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive Dinuba, CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-595-7650

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Fresno

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Exodus Recovery Inc 3520 E Shields Avenue Fresno, CA 93726 310-945-3350 NPI: 1972279362 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 310-945-3350 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Family HealthCare Network Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 559-737-4700 NPI: 1992987879 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-737-4700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Fresno

Other Services Providers

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

RH Community Builders LP 2550 West Clinton Avenue, **Unit 142** Fresno, CA 93705 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Birth Equity

RH Community Builders LP 2550 West Clinton Avenue, Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93705 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

Exodus Recovery Inc 3520 E Shields Avenue Fresno, CA 93726 310-945-3350 NPI: 1972279362 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 310-945-3350 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

5:00 PM

Family HealthCare Network Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 559-737-4700 NPI: 1992987879 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-737-4700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents Kings View

7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178 Fresno, CA 93711 559-256-0100 NPI: 1790114007

Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:

559-256-0100

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **Adult Experiencing Adult Experiencing** Adult Serious Mental Adult Serious Mental **Homelessness Without Homelessness Without** Illness or Sub Use Illness or Sub Use **Dependents Dependents** Kings View MedZed RH Community Builders LP Kings View 7058 N West Avenue, Suite Serving Fresno County 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 2550 West Clinton Avenue. Fresno, CA 93724 108 Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93711 323-203-0070 Fresno, CA 93704 Fresno, CA 93705 559-256-0100 NPI: 1366807760 559-256-4474 559-492-1373 NPI: 1790114007 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1316635980 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-256-4474 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM **Adult Serious Mental** 5:00 PM 5:00 PM **Adult Serious Mental** Illness or Sub Use **Adult Experiencing Adult Serious Mental** Illness or Sub Use RH Community Builders LP **Homelessness Without** Illness or Sub Use Kings View 2550 West Clinton Avenue, **Dependents Exodus Recovery Inc** 1410 F Street Unit 142 Kings View 3520 E Shields Avenue Fresno, CA 93704 Fresno, CA 93705 1410 F Street Fresno, CA 93726 559-579-1897 559-492-1373 Fresno, CA 93704 310-945-3350 NPI: 1750075180 NPI: 1710649710 559-579-1897 NPI: 1972279362 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** NPI: 1750075180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: 559-579-1897 Training Completed: No 559-492-1373 After Hours Phone Number: 310-945-3350 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-579-1897 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM Adult Serious Mental **Adult Serious Mental** 5:00 PM **Adult Serious Mental** Illness or Sub Use Illness or Sub Use **Adult Experiencing** Illness or Sub Use Kings View The Fresno Center ADHC **Homelessness Without** Family HealthCare Network 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 4855 E Kings Canyon Road **Dependents** Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93727 MedZed Fresno, CA 93724 Fresno, CA 93704 559-255-8395 Serving Fresno County 559-737-4700 559-256-4474 NPI: 1770197659 Fresno, CA 93724 NPI: 1992987879 NPI: 1316635980 **Cultural Competence** 323-203-0070 Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1366807760 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes 559-737-4700 559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

323-203-0070

5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Adult Transitioning from Incarceration	Adult Transitioning from Incarceration	Adult Transitioning from Incarceration	Children and Youth Experiencing	
Kings View	Kings View	RH Community Builders LP	Homelessness	
7058 N West Avenue, Suite	1617 Saginaw Way , Suite	2550 West Clinton Avenue,	Unaccompanied	
178	108	Unit 142	Kings View	
Fresno, CA 93711	Fresno, CA 93704	Fresno, CA 93705	1410 F Street	
559-256-0100	559-256-4474	559-492-1373	Fresno, CA 93704	
NPI: 1790114007	NPI: 1316635980	NPI: 1710649710	559-579-1897	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1750075180	
Training Completed: Yes	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	Training Completed: No	
559-256-0100	559-256-4474	559-492-1373	After Hours Phone Number:	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	559-579-1897	
5:00 PM	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Fee For Service Provider:	Fee For Service Provider:	Fee For Service Provider:	5:00 PM	
Yes Pre Release Services: Yes	Yes Pre Release Services: Yes	Yes Pre Release Services: Yes	Children and Youth	
Warm Handoffs: Yes	Warm Handoffs: Yes	Warm Handoffs: Yes	Experiencing	
Mailing Address: 7058 N	Mailing Address: 1617	Mailing Address: PO Box	Homelessness	
West Avenue , Suite 178,	Saginaw Way, Suite 108,	9309, Fresno, CA 93791	Unaccompanied Pathway Family Services	
Fresno, CA 93711	Fresno, CA 93704	New Referrals Existing	Serving Fresno County	
New Referrals Existing	New Referrals Existing	Patients Phone:	Fresno, CA 93724	
Patients Phone:	Patients Phone:	559-500-6166	661-325-2570	
559-365-7668	559-365-7668	New Referrals Existing	NPI: 1851007256	
New Referrals Existing	New Referrals Existing	Patients Email:	Cultural Competence	
Patients Email:	Patients Email:	calaim@rhcbfresno.com	Training Completed: No	
ecmcs@kingsview.org	ecmcs@kingsview.org	Children and Youth	After Hours Phone Number:	
		Experiencing	661-325-2570	
		Homelessness	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
		Unaccompanied	5:00 PM	
		Kings View		
		1617 Saginaw Way , Suite		
		108		
		Fresno, CA 93704		
		559-256-4474		
		NPI: 1316635980		
		Cultural Competence		
		Training Completed: No		
		After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-4474		
		*** =**		
		Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -		

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **Children and Youth Children and Youth** Children and Youth **Children and Youth** History of Involvement in History of Involvement in **Serious Emotional Illness Transitioning from Child Welfare Child Welfare** or Sub Use Incarceration Kings View The Fresno Center ADHC Pathway Family Services Kings View 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 4855 E Kings Canyon Road Serving Fresno County 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 108 Fresno, CA 93727 Fresno, CA 93724 108 559-255-8395 661-325-2570 Fresno, CA 93704 Fresno, CA 93704 559-256-4474 NPI: 1770197659 NPI: 1851007256 559-256-4474 NPI: 1316635980 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1316635980 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 661-325-2570 After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Children and Youth Children and Youth Fee For Service Provider: **Children and Youth** Serious Emotional Illness **Serious Emotional Illness** Yes or Sub Use History of Involvement in or Sub Use Pre Release Services: Yes **Child Welfare** The Fresno Center ADHC Kings View Warm Handoffs: Yes Kings View 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 4855 E Kings Canyon Road Mailing Address: 1617 1410 F Street 108 Fresno, CA 93727 Saginaw Way, Suite 108, 559-255-8395 Fresno, CA 93704 Fresno, CA 93704 Fresno, CA 93704 NPI: 1770197659 559-579-1897 559-256-4474 New Referrals Existing NPI: 1750075180 NPI: 1316635980 **Cultural Competence** Patients Phone: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence 559-365-7668 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: New Referrals Existing After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 Patients Email: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-579-1897 559-256-4474 ecmcs@kingsview.org Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM 5:00 PM

Children and Youth History of Involvement in **Child Welfare**

Pathway Family Services Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 661-325-2570 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

661-325-2570

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Children and Youth **Serious Emotional Illness** or Sub Use

Kings View 1410 F Street Fresno, CA 93704 559-579-1897 NPI: 1750075180 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

559-579-1897

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

670 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno

Children and Youth Transitioning from Incarceration

Kings View 7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178

Fresno, CA 93711 559-256-0100 NPI: 1790114007 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Fee For Service Provider:

Yes

Pre Release Services: Yes Warm Handoffs: Yes Mailing Address: 7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178, Fresno, CA 93711 New Referrals Existing Patients Phone: 559-365-7668 New Referrals Existing Patients Email:

ecmcs@kingsview.org

Hanford

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Central California Asthma Collaborative Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-272-4874 NPI: 1588079545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-272-4874 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Family HealthCare Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-737-4700 NPI: 1992987879 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-737-4700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hanford

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Home and Health Care

Management **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 530-343-0727 NPI: 1447253943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 800-400-0727 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

MedZed Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

RH Community Builders LP **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Hanford

Adult Birth Equity

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Birth Equity

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

RH Community Builders LP **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hanford **Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents**

Family HealthCare Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-737-4700 NPI: 1992987879 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-737-4700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

5:00 PM

Home and Health Care Management **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 530-343-0727 NPI: 1447253943 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 800-400-0727 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM **Adult Experiencing**

Homelessness Without Dependents

Kings View 1393 Bailey Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hanford

Adult Experiencing **Homelessness Without Dependents**

MedZed Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing **Homelessness Without Dependents**

RH Community Builders LP Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult LTC Eligible Institutionalization Risk Home and Health Care

Management Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 530-343-0727 NPI: 1447253943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 800-400-0727

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hanford

Adult NF Residents **Transitioning to Comm**

Home and Health Care Management **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 530-343-0727 NPI: 1447253943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 800-400-0727 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Family HealthCare Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-737-4700 NPI: 1992987879 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-737-4700 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Hanford

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Home and Health Care Management **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 530-343-0727 NPI: 1447253943 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 800-400-0727 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

5:00 PM

Kings View 1393 Bailey Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

5:00 PM

MedZed Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hanford Hanford Adult Serious Mental Adult Transitioning from Illness or Sub Use Incarceration Kings View RH Community Builders LP 1393 Bailey Street Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Fee For Service Provider: **Adult Transitioning from** Yes Incarceration Pre Release Services: Yes **Champions Recovery** Warm Handoffs: Yes Alternative Programs, Inc. Mailing Address: 1393 Bailey 311 North Douty Street Street, Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 New Referrals Existing 559-583-9300 Patients Phone: NPI: 1114206331 559-365-7668 **Cultural Competence** New Referrals Existing Training Completed: No Patients Email: After Hours Phone Number: ecmcs@kingsview.org 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Children and Youth** 5:00 PM Avoidable Hospital Risk Central California Asthma Fee For Service Provider: Yes Collaborative Pre Release Services: Yes **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 Warm Handoffs: Yes Mailing Address: 311 North 559-272-4874 Douty Street, Hanford, CA NPI: 1588079545 93230 **Cultural Competence** New Referrals Existing Training Completed: No Patients Phone: After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 559-272-4874

Hanford Hanford **Children and Youth Children and Youth** Avoidable Hospital Risk **Experiencing** Champions Recovery **Homelessness** Alternative Programs, Inc. Unaccompanied 311 North Douty Street Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. Hanford, CA 93230 311 North Douty Street 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1114206331 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** 559-583-9300 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Children and Youth Birth 5:00 PM Equity Champions Recovery **Children and Youth** Alternative Programs, Inc. **Experiencing** 311 North Douty Street **Homelessness** Hanford, CA 93230 Unaccompanied Kings View 559-583-9300 1393 Bailey Street NPI: 1114206331 Hanford, CA 93230 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No 559-582-4481 After Hours Phone Number: NPI: 1972924637 559-583-9300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

New Referrals Existing

calaim@championsrecovery.

Patients Email:

org

Hanford Hanford Hanford **Hanford Children and Youth Children and Youth** Children and Youth **Children and Youth Experiencing** History of Involvement in **Serious Emotional Illness Transitioning from Child Welfare** Homelessness or Sub Use Incarceration Unaccompanied Kings View Kings View Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. Pathway Family Services 1393 Bailey Street 1393 Bailey Street **Serving Kings County** 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 559-582-4481 Hanford, CA 93230 661-325-2570 NPI: 1972924637 NPI: 1972924637 559-583-9300 NPI: 1851007256 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1114206331 Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 559-582-4481 661-325-2570 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Children and Youth Children and Youth Fee For Service Provider: **Children and Youth** History of Involvement in **Serious Emotional Illness** Yes History of Involvement in **Child Welfare** or Sub Use Pre Release Services: Yes **Child Welfare** Pathway Family Services Pathway Family Services Warm Handoffs: Yes Champions Recovery Serving Kings County **Serving Kings County** Mailing Address: 311 North Alternative Programs, Inc. Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 Douty Street, Hanford, CA 311 North Douty Street 661-325-2570 661-325-2570 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 NPI: 1851007256 NPI: 1851007256 New Referrals Existing 559-583-9300 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Patients Phone: NPI: 1114206331 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No 559-583-9300 After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** New Referrals Existing 661-325-2570 661-325-2570 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Patients Email: After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM calaim@championsrecovery. 559-583-9300 5:00 PM 5:00 PM org Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Children and Youth 5:00 PM **Serious Emotional Illness** or Sub Use

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Champions Recovery
Alternative Programs, Inc.
311 North Douty Street
Hanford, CA 93230
559-583-9300
NPI: 1114206331
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

559-583-9300

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Hanford

Kings View

Children and Youth Transitioning from Incarceration

1393 Bailey Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Fee For Service Provider:

Yes

Pre Release Services: Yes Warm Handoffs: Yes Mailing Address: 1393 Bailey Street, Hanford, CA 93230 New Referrals Existing Patients Phone: 559-365-7668 New Referrals Existing

Patients Email: ecmcs@kingsview.org

Lemoore

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Avenal Community Health Center - Aria Building 406 405 West D Street Lemoore, CA 93245 559-924-0074 NPI: 1932169240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-924-0074

Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -

6:00 PM

Adult Experiencing **Homelessness Without Dependents**

Lemoore

Avenal Community Health Center - Aria Building 406 405 West D Street Lemoore, CA 93245 559-924-0074 NPI: 1932169240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-924-0074 Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 AM -6:00 PM

Madera

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk Central California Asthma

Collaborative Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-272-4874 NPI: 1588079545 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-272-4874

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Other Services Providers

Madera

5:00 PM

Master-Care, Inc. Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 916-836-6200 NPI: 1952981581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 916-836-6200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

MedZed Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

RH Community Builders LP Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Adult Birth Equity

RH Community Builders LP **Serving Madera County** Madera, CA 93637 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

Kings View 125 S D Street, Suite 101 Madera, CA 93638 559-256-0100 NPI: 1821410796 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

Master-Care, Inc. **Serving Madera County** Madera, CA 93637 916-836-6200 NPI: 1952981581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 916-836-6200 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

Madera Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents MedZed Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes

323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

After Hours Phone Number:

Adult Experiencing Homelessness Without Dependents

RH Community Builders LP Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Adult LTC Eligible Institutionalization Risk

5:00 PM

Master-Care, Inc.
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
916-836-6200
NPI: 1952981581
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
916-836-6200
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

Adult NF Residents Transitioning to Comm

Master-Care, Inc.
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
916-836-6200
NPI: 1952981581
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
916-836-6200
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Kings View
125 S D Street , Suite 101
Madera, CA 93638
559-256-0100
NPI: 1821410796
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
559-256-0100
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental

Master-Care, Inc.
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
916-836-6200
NPI: 1952981581
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
916-836-6200

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Madera

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

MedZed
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
323-203-0070
NPI: 1366807760
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
323-203-0070

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Pathway Family Services Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 661-325-2570 NPI: 1851007256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 661-325-2570 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

RH Community Builders LP Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Madera

Children and Youth Avoidable Hospital Risk

Central California Asthma Collaborative Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-272-4874 NPI: 1588079545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-272-4874

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Children and Youth Experiencing Homelessness Unaccompanied

Kings View 125 S D Street , Suite 101 Madera, CA 93638 559-256-0100 NPI: 1821410796 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

NPI: 1588079545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

EVOLVE EMOD LLC Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 844-438-7577 NPI: 1699182212 Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number: 844-438-7577

5:00 PM

Life Wise

Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 913-380-4246 NPI: 1366821977 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

Children and Youth Experiencing Homelessness Unaccompanied

Pathway Family Services Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 661-325-2570 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 661-325-2570

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Children and Youth History of Involvement in **Child Welfare**

Kings View 125 S D Street, Suite 101 Madera, CA 93638 559-256-0100 NPI: 1821410796 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Children and Youth History of Involvement in **Child Welfare**

Pathway Family Services Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 661-325-2570 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 661-325-2570

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

Children and Youth Serious Emotional Illness or Sub Use

Kings View 125 S D Street, Suite 101 Madera, CA 93638 559-256-0100 NPI: 1821410796 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM Dinuba

Enhanced Care Management

Adult Avoidable Hospital Risk

Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive Dinuba, CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-595-7650

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Homelessness Without Dependents Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health

Adult Experiencing

Other Services Providers

Dinuba

Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive Dinuba, CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-595-7650 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Adult Serious Mental Illness or Sub Use

Kaweah Delta Dinuba Health Clinic 355 Monte Vista Drive **Dinuba**, CA 93618 559-595-7650 NPI: 1841607801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-595-7650

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Community Supports

Asthma Remediation Central California Asthma

Collaborative 4991 East McKinley Avenue

, Suite 109 Fresno, CA 93727 559-272-4874

559-272-4874

5:00 PM

Asthma Remediation

Training Completed: No

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Asthma Remediation

913-380-4246

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **Day Habilitation Programs Day Habilitation Programs Environmental** Environmental Fresno Rescue Mission Pacific Clinics **Adaptations or Home Adaptations or Home** 263 G Street 6051 North Fresno Street. Mods Mods **EVOLVE EMOD LLC** Resources for Independence Fresno, CA 93706 Suite 201 559-268-0839 Fresno, CA 93710 Serving Fresno County Central Valley NPI: 1780379214 408-379-3790 Fresno, CA 93724 3636 North First Street. NPI: 1023163201 844-438-7577 Suite 101 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Cultural Competence NPI: 1699182212 Fresno, CA 93726 After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No NPI: 1912430240 559-268-0839 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -408-379-3790 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -844-438-7577 Training Completed: No 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM **Day Habilitation Programs** 5:00 PM 559-221-2330 **Day Habilitation Programs Pacific Clinics** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -**Environmental** 6051 North Fresno Street, Pacific Clinics 5:00 PM 6051 North Fresno Street, **Adaptations or Home** Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 Suite 201 Mods **Housing Deposits** CityServe Network JSI Acquisitions Inc dba 559-248-8550 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 Libertana Home Health 263 G Street NPI: 1336458934 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1982075610 Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93706 Fresno, CA 93724 661-558-4441 Training Completed: Yes **Cultural Competence** 818-902-5006 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1851007256 After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 NPI: 1013967314 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -408-379-3790 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM 661-558-4441 **Day Habilitation Programs** 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Pacific Clinics Day Habilitation Programs** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 6051 North Fresno Street, RH Community Builders LP 5:00 PM 2550 West Clinton Avenue. **Housing Deposits** Suite 201 **Environmental** Fresno Rescue Mission Fresno, CA 93710 **Unit 142** Fresno, CA 93705 Adaptations or Home 263 G Street 559-248-8550 Mods NPI: 1366721086 559-492-1373 Fresno, CA 93706 Life Wise 559-268-0839 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1710649710 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Serving Fresno County NPI: 1780379214 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No Fresno, CA 93724 **Cultural Competence** 913-380-4246 Training Completed: No 559-248-8550 After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-492-1373 NPI: 1366821977 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** 559-268-0839 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM After Hours Phone Number: 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

678 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

913-380-4246

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Other Services Providers			
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Housing Deposits Kings View 7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178 Fresno, CA 93711 559-256-0100 NPI: 1790114007 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Deposits Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1023163201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Deposits RH Community Builders LP 2550 West Clinton Avenue, Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93705 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Deposits The Fresno Center ADHC 4855 E Kings Canyon Road Fresno, CA 93727 559-255-8395 NPI: 1770197659 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and
Housing Deposits Kings View 1410 F Street Fresno, CA 93704 559-579-1897 NPI: 1750075180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-579-1897 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Deposits Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1336458934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Housing Deposits Resources for Independence Central Valley 3636 North First Street, Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93726 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330	Sustaining Services
Housing Deposits Kings View 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 108 Fresno, CA 93704 559-256-4474 NPI: 1316635980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Housing Deposits Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1982075610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Deposits St. Vincent Preventative Family Care Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Fresno Rescue Mission 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 559-268-0839 NPI: 1780379214 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-268-0839 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Kings View 1410 F Street Fresno, CA 93704 559-579-1897 NPI: 1750075180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-579-1897 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1982075610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services RH Community Builders LP 2550 West Clinton Avenue, Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93705 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM
Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Kings View 7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178 Fresno, CA 93711 559-256-0100 NPI: 1790114007 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Kings View 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 108 Fresno, CA 93704 559-256-4474 NPI: 1316635980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Sustaining Services MedZed Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1366721086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1336458934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1023163201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services Resources for Independence Central Valley 3636 North First Street, Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93726 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services St. Vincent Preventative Family Care Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services The Fresno Center ADHC 4855 E Kings Canyon Road Fresno, CA 93727 559-255-8395 NPI: 1770197659 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Transition Navigation Services Fresno Rescue Mission 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 559-268-0839 NPI: 1780379214 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-268-0839 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Housing Transition Navigation Services Kings View 7058 N West Avenue, Suite 178 Fresno, CA 93711 559-256-0100 NPI: 1790114007 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Housing Transition Navigation Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1366721086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services West Fresno Family Resource Center Housing Retention Program 1802 E California Avenue Fresno, CA 93706 559-621-2967 NPI: 1881335701 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-621-2967 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -	Housing Transition Navigation Services JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Housing Transition Navigation Services Kings View 1410 F Street Fresno, CA 93704 559-579-1897 NPI: 1750075180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-579-1897 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Housing Transition Navigation Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1336458934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -
4:00 PM Housing Transition Navigation Services CityServe Network 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 661-558-4441 NPI: 1851007256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 661-558-4441 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Housing Transition Navigation Services Kings View 1617 Saginaw Way, Suite 108 Fresno, CA 93704 559-256-4474 NPI: 1316635980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-256-4474 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Housing Transition Navigation Services MedZed Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Housing Transition Navigation Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1982075610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno **Housing Transition Housing Transition Medically Supportive and** NF Transition to Assisted **Navigation Services Navigation Services Tailored Meals** Livina **Pacific Clinics** St. Vincent Preventative **GA Foods** Resources for Independence 6051 North Fresno Street. Family Care Serving Fresno County Central Valley Suite 201 Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 3636 North First Street, Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93724 323-207-7803 Suite 101 901-337-3003 408-379-3790 NPI: 1114020401 Fresno, CA 93726 NPI: 1023163201 NPI: 1881347953 **Cultural Competence** 559-221-2330 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No NPI: 1912430240 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 323-207-7803 Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -4:30 PM 559-221-2330 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -**Medically Supportive and** 5:00 PM **Housing Transition Housing Transition Tailored Meals Navigation Services Navigation Services** Mom's Meals **NF Transition to Assisted** RH Community Builders LP The Fresno Center ADHC Serving Fresno County Livina 2550 West Clinton Avenue, 4855 E Kings Canyon Road Fresno, CA 93724 St. Vincent Preventative Fresno, CA 93727 866-716-3257 Family Care Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93705 559-255-8395 NPI: 1093834020 Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 559-492-1373 NPI: 1770197659 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes 901-337-3003 After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1881347953 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 866-716-3257 Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: 559-255-8395 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -901-337-3003 5:00 PM **Medically Supportive and** 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Housing Transition Tailored Meals** 5:00 PM **Housing Transition Navigation Services** Roots Food Group **Navigation Services** West Fresno Family Management LLC NF Transition to a Home Resources for Independence Resource Center Housing Serving Fresno County JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Retention Program Fresno, CA 93724 Libertana Home Health Central Valley 3636 North First Street, 1802 E California Avenue 888-277-8528 Serving Fresno County Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93706 NPI: 1164122826 Fresno, CA 93724 Fresno, CA 93726 559-621-2967 **Cultural Competence** 818-902-5006 Training Completed: No 559-221-2330 NPI: 1881335701 NPI: 1013967314 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No 888-277-8528 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-621-2967 5:00 PM 818-902-5006

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

4:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

559-221-2330

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Other Services Providers				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
NF Transition to a Home Resources for Independence Central Valley 3636 North First Street, Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93726 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330	Personal Care and	Respite Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1366721086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-248-8550 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	Short-term Post Hospitalization Housing Fresno Rescue Mission 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 559-268-0839 NPI: 1780379214 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-268-0839 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -	Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -	5:00 PM	5:00 PM	
S:00 PM NF Transition to a Home St. Vincent Preventative Family Care Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	5:00 PM Recuperative Care or Medical Respite Fresno Rescue Mission 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 559-268-0839 NPI: 1780379214 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-268-0839 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM	Respite Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1982075610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 408-379-3790 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM Respite Services	Short-term Post Hospitalization Housing RH Community Builders LP 2550 West Clinton Avenue, Unit 142 Fresno, CA 93705 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM	
Personal Care and Homemaker Services JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health Serving Fresno County Fresno, CA 93724 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 Cultural Competence	Respite Services Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street, Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 408-379-3790 NPI: 1023163201 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes	Pacific Clinics 6051 North Fresno Street , Suite 201 Fresno, CA 93710 559-248-8550 NPI: 1336458934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	Sobering Centers CityServe Network 263 G Street Fresno, CA 93706 661-558-4441 NPI: 1851007256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number:	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

559-248-8550

5:00 PM

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

408-379-3790

5:00 PM

Training Completed: No

818-902-5006

5:00 PM

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

661-558-4441

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Hanford

Community Supports

Asthma Remediation

Central California Asthma Collaborative **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-272-4874 NPI: 1588079545 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: 559-272-4874

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Asthma Remediation

EVOLVE EMOD LLC Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 844-438-7577 NPI: 1699182212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 844-438-7577 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Environmental Adaptations or Home

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Mods **EVOLVE EMOD LLC** Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 844-438-7577 NPI: 1699182212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 844-438-7577 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Hanford

Environmental Adaptations or Home Mods

JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Environmental Adaptations or Home Mods

Central Valley **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Deposits

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hanford

Housing Deposits

CityServe Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 661-558-4441 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 661-558-4441 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Deposits

Kings View 1393 Bailey Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 Resources for Independence Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Deposits

RH Community Builders LP **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Hanford

Housing Deposits

Resources for Independence Central Valley **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Deposits

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

684 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Hanford

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

CityServe Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 661-558-4441 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 661-558-4441 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

5:00 PM

JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

5:00 PM

Kings View 1393 Bailey Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-582-4481 NPI: 1972924637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Hanford

Housing Tenancy and **Sustaining Services**

MedZed Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

RH Community Builders LP Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

5:00 PM

Central Valley Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services

Hanford

Other Services Providers

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Transition Navigation Services

Champions Recovery Alternative Programs, Inc. 311 North Douty Street Hanford, CA 93230 559-583-9300 NPI: 1114206331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-583-9300 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Resources for Independence Housing Transition **Navigation Services**

CityServe Network **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 661-558-4441 NPI: 1851007256 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 661-558-4441 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Transition

Navigation Services JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 818-902-5006 NPI: 1013967314 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 818-902-5006 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Transition

Navigation Services
Kings View
1393 Bailey Street
Hanford, CA 93230
559-582-4481
NPI: 1972924637
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number: 559-582-4481 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Housing Transition Navigation Services

MedZed Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 323-203-0070 NPI: 1366807760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Hanford Hanford Hanford Hanford **Housing Transition** Medically Supportive and NF Transition to Assisted NF Transition to a Home **Navigation Services Tailored Meals** Livina Resources for Independence RH Community Builders LP **GA Foods** Resources for Independence Central Valley Central Valley **Serving Kings County** Serving Kings County Serving Kings County **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 559-492-1373 323-207-7803 Hanford, CA 93230 559-221-2330 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 NPI: 1710649710 NPI: 1114020401 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 323-207-7803 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM 4:30 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM **Housing Transition Medically Supportive and** NF Transition to a Home **Navigation Services Tailored Meals NF Transition to Assisted** St. Vincent Preventative Resources for Independence Mom's Meals Livina Family Care St. Vincent Preventative Serving Kings County Central Valley Serving Kings County **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 Family Care Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 866-716-3257 **Serving Kings County** 901-337-3003 559-221-2330 NPI: 1093834020 Hanford, CA 93230 NPI: 1881347953 901-337-3003 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1881347953 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: 866-716-3257 Training Completed: No 901-337-3003 After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -6:00 PM 901-337-3003 5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Medically Supportive and Personal Care and** 5:00 PM **Housing Transition Tailored Meals Homemaker Services Navigation Services** Roots Food Group NF Transition to a Home JSI Acquisitions Inc dba St. Vincent Preventative Management LLC JSI Acquisitions Inc dba Libertana Home Health Family Care Serving Kings County Libertana Home Health **Serving Kings County Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 **Serving Kings County** Hanford, CA 93230 Hanford, CA 93230 888-277-8528 Hanford, CA 93230 818-902-5006

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

818-902-5006

818-902-5006

5:00 PM

NPI: 1013967314

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

NPI: 1013967314 Cultural Competence

818-902-5006

5:00 PM

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

NPI: 1164122826

888-277-8528

5:00 PM

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

901-337-3003

901-337-3003

5:00 PM

NPI: 1881347953

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Other Services Providers

Hanford

Personal Care and Homemaker Services St. Vincent Preventative

Family Care
Serving Kings County
Hanford, CA 93230
901-337-3003
NPI: 1881347953
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
901-337-3003

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Respite Services

Lighthouse Rescue Mission Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-687-8317 NPI: 1578229944 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-687-8317 Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Sobering Centers

CityServe Network
Serving Kings County
Hanford, CA 93230
661-558-4441
NPI: 1851007256
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
661-558-4441
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

Hanford

Sobering Centers

Lighthouse Rescue Mission Serving Kings County Hanford, CA 93230 559-687-8317 NPI: 1578229944 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-687-8317 Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week

Madera

Community Supports

Asthma Remediation

Central California Asthma Collaborative Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-272-4874 NPI: 1588079545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-272-4874 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

Asthma Remediation

EVOLVE EMOD LLC Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 844-438-7577 NPI: 1699182212 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 844-438-7577

Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Asthma Remediation

Life Wise
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
913-380-4246
NPI: 1366821977
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
913-380-4246
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Day Habilitation Programs

RH Community Builders LP Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-492-1373 NPI: 1710649710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-492-1373 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Environmental Adaptations or Home Mods

EVOLVE EMOD LLC

Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 844-438-7577 NPI: 1699182212 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 844-438-7577 Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 AM -

Madera

Environmental Adaptations or Home Mods

Life Wise
Serving Madera County
Madera, CA 93637
913-380-4246
NPI: 1366821977
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
913-380-4246
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Environmental Adaptations or Home Mods

5:00 PM

Resources for Independence Central Valley Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

Housing Deposits

5:00 PM

5:00 PM

Kings View
125 S D Street , Suite 101
Madera, CA 93638
559-256-0100
NPI: 1821410796
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: Yes
After Hours Phone Number:
559-256-0100
Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Other Services Providers

Madera Madera Madera Madera **Housing Deposits** Housing Tenancy and **Housing Tenancy and Housing Transition** RH Community Builders LP **Sustaining Services Sustaining Services Navigation Services Serving Madera County** Kings View Resources for Independence MedZed Madera, CA 93637 125 S D Street, Suite 101 Central Valley Serving Madera County 559-492-1373 Madera, CA 93638 Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 NPI: 1710649710 559-256-0100 Madera, CA 93637 323-203-0070 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1821410796 559-221-2330 NPI: 1366807760 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes Cultural Competence Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No 559-492-1373 After Hours Phone Number: 323-203-0070 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -559-256-0100 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM **Housing Deposits** 5:00 PM Resources for Independence Housing Tenancy and **Housing Transition** Central Valley **Sustaining Services Housing Tenancy and Navigation Services** Serving Madera County MedZed **Sustaining Services** RH Community Builders LP Serving Madera County St. Vincent Preventative Madera, CA 93637 Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 Family Care Madera, CA 93637 559-221-2330 323-203-0070 Serving Madera County 559-492-1373 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1366807760 Madera, CA 93637 NPI: 1710649710 901-337-3003 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: Yes NPI: 1881347953 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Cultural Competence Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Training Completed: No 559-492-1373 323-203-0070 After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM 5:00 PM 901-337-3003 5:00 PM **Housing Deposits** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -**Housing Tenancy and Housing Transition** St. Vincent Preventative 5:00 PM **Sustaining Services Navigation Services** Family Care RH Community Builders LP Resources for Independence Serving Madera County **Housing Transition** Madera, CA 93637 Serving Madera County **Navigation Services** Central Valley Madera, CA 93637 Kings View Serving Madera County 901-337-3003 Madera, CA 93637 NPI: 1881347953 559-492-1373 125 S D Street, Suite 101 NPI: 1710649710 Madera, CA 93638 559-221-2330 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** 559-256-0100 NPI: 1912430240 After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No NPI: 1821410796 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: Training Completed: No 901-337-3003 **Cultural Competence** Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -559-492-1373 Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

5:00 PM

559-256-0100

5:00 PM

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -

5:00 PM

Other Services Providers

Madera **Housing Transition Navigation Services** St. Vincent Preventative Family Care **Serving Madera County** Madera, CA 93637 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM **Medically Supportive and Tailored Meals**

GA Foods Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 323-207-7803 NPI: 1114020401 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 323-207-7803 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -4:30 PM

Medically Supportive and Tailored Meals

Mom's Meals Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 866-716-3257 NPI: 1093834020 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes After Hours Phone Number: 866-716-3257 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -6:00 PM

Madera

Medically Supportive and **Tailored Meals** Roots Food Group Management LLC Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 888-277-8528 NPI: 1164122826

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 888-277-8528 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

NF Transition to Assisted Living

Resources for Independence Serving Madera County Central Valley Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330 Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

NF Transition to Assisted Living

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

Madera

NF Transition to a Home Resources for Independence Central Valley Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 559-221-2330 NPI: 1912430240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 559-221-2330

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM -5:00 PM

NF Transition to a Home

St. Vincent Preventative Family Care Madera, CA 93637 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -5:00 PM

Personal Care and Homemaker Services

St. Vincent Preventative

Family Care Serving Madera County Madera, CA 93637 901-337-3003 NPI: 1881347953 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 901-337-3003

Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 AM -

5:00 PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

CalViva Health Vision

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

⁴Accepting new patients.

⁷Not accepting patients.

Avenal Chau. Linda. Od4 1000 Skyline Blvd Avenal, Ca 93204 (559) 386-4500 Email:cehda@ariachc.org NPI: 1710296488 License No: 13993 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 9:00 am-5:00 pm Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; CHINESE; VIET

Shah, Aakash, Od⁴ 1000 Skyline Blvd Avenal, Ca 93204 (559) 386-4500 Email:cedhda@ariachc.org NPI: 1952714610 License No: 14950 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 9:00 am-5:00 pm Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

NAMESE

Chowchilla

Phyo. Stephanie. Od4 300 Prosperity Blvd Chowchilla, Ca 93610 (559) 664-4000 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; BURMESE

Clovis

Bowlin, Heather, Od7 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1144290966 License No: 8678 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Chavez, Anthony, Od4 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 Email:dshoemate@eyecarefr esno.com

NPI: 1215582176 License No: 34324 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Clovis

Christensen, Brian, Od⁷ 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1912968819 License No: 9973 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Dill, Gerald, Od⁷ 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1578535027 License No: 7790T Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Evans, Beleta, Od⁴ 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 Email:mwillis@evecarefresn o.com NPI: 1568513455

License No: 10315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 9:00 am-5:00 pm;F

8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN; PANJABI; PUNJABI

Clovis

Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1982666871 License No: G74705 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Harmon, Michael, Od⁴ 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1669448726 License No: 7211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Kendall, Allison, Od4 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 Email:dshoemate@eyecarefr esno.com NPI: 1992291975 License No: 33957 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Clovis Clovis Coalinga Corcoran Thinda, Sumeer, Md⁴ White, Jeffrey, Od4 Remington, Rodney, Md^{1 4} Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od4 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 352 N 5th St 1000 Chittenden Ave Clovis, Ca 93611 Clovis, Ca 93611 Coalinga, Ca 93210 Corcoran, Ca 93212 (559) 449-5010 (559) 449-5010 (559) 935-9133 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1831151612 Email:drwhite and associat Email:ppendley@eyecarefre NPI: 1194845206 License No: A77177 sno.com es@yahoo.com License No: 13142 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1568784098 NPI: 1104995570 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: A125632 License No: 8896 Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM **Cultural Competence** Hours: M - F Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: No 8:30AM-5:30PM Singuin, Etienne, Od4 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Hours: M 9AM-5:30PM; T Office Staff Language(s): 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 9AM-5:30PM; W HINDI;PANJABI; Clovis, Ca 93611 Wiens, Aaron, Od4 9AM-5:30PM; TH PUNJABI;SPANISH; (559) 449-5010 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 9AM-5:30PM; F 9:00 **CASTILIAN** Email:gthompson@foggremi Clovis, Ca 93611 am-5:00 pm ngton.com Gonzalez, Marco, Od⁴ (559) 449-5010 Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1962567065 NPI: 1598879553 1000 Chittenden Ave SPANISH: CASTILIAN License No: 12238 License No: 13232 Corcoran. Ca 93212 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Corcoran (800) 492-4227 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No NPI: 1922305192 Cypress, Michael, Od4 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Hours: M 8AM-5PM: T License No: 15034 1000 Chittenden Ave Office Staff Language(s): 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH Cultural Competence Corcoran, Ca 93212 FRENCH; SPANISH; 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No (800) 492-4227 CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Hours: M - F Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1326103250 SPANISH: CASTILIAN 8:30AM-5:30PM Smith, Justin, Od⁷ License No: 7171 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 Young, Gloria, Od4 **Cultural Competence** Lu, Htoo, Od⁴ Clovis, Ca 93611 1817 Shaw Ave Ste 104 1046 Whitley Ave Ste Ca Training Completed: No Clovis, Ca 93611 (559) 449-5010 Hours: M - F Corcoran, Ca 93212 NPI: 1790447530 (559) 449-5010 8:30AM-5:30PM (559) 992-3400 Office Staff Language(s): License No: 35038 NPI: 1568930873 Email:angela@eyecaredocto **Cultural Competence** License No: 34116 SPANISH; r.com Training Completed: No Cultural Competence CASTILIAN; TAGALOG NPI: 1811547656 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No License No: 34361 Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S Cultural Competence SPANISH; CASTILIAN Training Completed: No 8AM-12PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5PM

Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; BURMESE

SPANISH:

Corcoran

Mann. Surbieet. Od4 1000 Chittenden Ave Corcoran, Ca 93212 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1689708448 License No: 13090 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

PANJABI;

PUNJABI; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Martinez, Ryan, Od⁴ 1000 Chittenden Ave

Corcoran. Ca 93212 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1942723622 License No: 34089

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F

8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN Nino, Nichole, Od⁴

1000 Chittenden Ave Corcoran, Ca 93212 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1154734267 License No: 14924 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F

8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN: PORTUGUESE

Corcoran

Phyo, Stephanie, Od⁴ 1000 Chittenden Ave Corcoran, Ca 93212 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; BURMESE

Dinuba

Thai, Moses, Od4

119 S L St Dinuba, Ca 93618 (559) 591-4656

Email:allyfarrell@yahoo.com

NPI: 1225653322 License No: 34521 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Thai, Moses, Od4

119 S L St Dinuba, Ca 93618 (559) 591-4656

Email:allyfarrell@yahoo.com

NPI: 1225653322 License No: 34521 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM; S 9AM-12PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Fowler Cypress, Michael, Od⁴

Vision

106 E Main St Fowler, Ca 93625 (559) 834-3973 NPI: 1326103250 License No: 7171 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M 10:30AM-8PM; T 8AM-5:30PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; TH

8AM-5:30PM; F 8AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG

Dhaliwal, Inderiit, Od4

106 E Main St Fowler, Ca 93625 (559) 834-3973 NPI: 1194845206 License No: 13142 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M 10:30AM-8PM: T 8AM-5:30PM; W

8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5:30PM; F 8AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI; PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Fowler

Luu, Hong, Od⁴ 106 E Main St Fowler, Ca 93625 (800) 492-4227

Email:singhn@unitedhealthc enters.org

NPI: 1962758748 License No: 14476 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T 8AM-5:30PM; W

8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5:30PM; F 8AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Mann, Surbjeet, Od⁴ 106 E Main St

Fowler, Ca 93625 (559) 834-3973 NPI: 1689708448 License No: 13090 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 10:30AM-8PM; T

8AM-5:30PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5:30PM; F 8AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

PANJABI:

PUNJABI; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fowler	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Martinez, Ryan, Od ⁴ 106 E Main St Fowler, Ca 93625 (559) 834-3973 NPI: 1942723622 License No: 34089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T 8AM-5:30PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; F 8AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴ 106 E Main St Fowler, Ca 93625 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;BURMESE	Chavez, Anthony, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 Email:dshoemate@eyecarefr esno.com NPI: 1215582176 License No: 34324 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Evans, Beleta, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 Email:mwillis@eyecarefresn o.com NPI: 1568513455 License No: 10315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PANJABI; PUNJABI	Lu, Lisa, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 201 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050	Tamesis, Richard, Md ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 486-5000 NPI: 1740231422 License No: C51345 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Fresno Bertolucci, George, Md ^{1 4} 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1447267505 License No: G60951 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Bertolucci, George, Md ^{1 7} 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1447267505 License No: G60951 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Bidar, Maziar, Md14 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1689693657 License No: A86968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PANJABI; PUNJABI;PERSIAN;PERSIA N Bidar, Maziar, Md14 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 201 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050 Email:info@insightvisioncent er.com NPI: 1689693657 License No: A86968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PANJABI; PUNJABI;PERSIAN;PERSIA N	Bidar, Maziar, Md ¹⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 Email:maziarb@hotmail.com NPI: 1689693657 License No: A86968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s):	Charters, Douglas, Od ⁷ 5770 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93710 (559) 432-1700 Email:docdkn@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1154389476 License No: 4642 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 9:00 am-5:00 pm;T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-3PM Chavez, Anthony, Od ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5010 Email:dshoemate@eyecarefr esno.com NPI: 1215582176 License No: 34324 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Chiles, Jessica, Od ⁴ 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC N.ORG NPI: 1104040781 License No: 13141 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Chiles, Jessica, Od ⁴ 1344 W Clinton Ave Fresno, Ca 93705 (877) 960-3426 Email:credentials@fhcn.org NPI: 1104040781 License No: 13141 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 7AM-9PM; S 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Christensen, Brian, Od ⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1912968819 License No: 9973 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Christensen, Brian, Od ⁷ 3830 N 1st St

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Christensen, Brian, Od ⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5025 NPI: 1912968819 License No: 9973 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s):	Cypress, Michael, Od ⁴ 2630 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 646-6618 NPI: 1326103250 License No: 7171 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Cypress, Michael, Od ⁴	Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od ⁴ 2610 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1194845206 License No: 13142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Dill, Gerald, Od ⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1578535027 License No: 7790T Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s):
VIETNAMESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Chun, Allyson, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1881000404 License No: 14939 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Cummings, Kaylyn, Od ⁴ 2425 N 1ct St	2610 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1326103250 License No: 7171 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od ⁴	Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od ⁴ 2630 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 646-6618 NPI: 1194845206 License No: 13142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Evans, Beleta, Od ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5010 Email:mwillis@eyecarefresn o.com NPI: 1568513455 License No: 10315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s):
3425 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 NPI: 1093164014 License No: 35415 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM	6810 N Milburn Ave Fresno, Ca 93722 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1194845206 License No: 13142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Dill, Gerald, Od ⁷ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 226-3970 NPI: 1578535027 License No: 7790T Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PANJABI; PUNJABI

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

698 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Fresno **Fresno** Fresno Fresno Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ Fagoora, Paramjit, Md^{1 4} Fong, Anna, Od⁴ Gaede, Paul, Od⁷ 5359 N Fresno St 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 6700 N 1st St Ste 102 Fresno, Ca 93710 301 Fresno, Ca 93710 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 439-2040 (559) 438-0600 Fresno, Ca 93720 Email:pfagoora@gmail.com (559) 486-5000 Email:annafong@sbcglobal. (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1356376958 Email:tmorgan@emcfresno.c net NPI: 1447275326 License No: A30486 NPI: 1558399584 License No: 9413 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1982666871 License No: 6659 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: G74705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9AM-5PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM: S Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 8AM-12PM HINDI;SPANISH; Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 9AM-6PM; W 9AM-6PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): 9AM-12PM SPANISH: CASTILIAN CASTILIAN 9AM-6PM; F 9AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ Ghajarnia, M Mehdi, Md¹⁷ SPANISH; SPANISH: 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste CASTILIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; CHINESE 401 301 CASTILIAN Fresno, Ca 93720 Fresno, Ca 93720 Gaede, Paul, Od4 (559) 449-5025 Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ 1122 S St Ste 101 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1982666871 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93721 NPI: 1417077983 License No: G74705 Fresno, Ca 93726 License No: A103681 (800) 492-4227 **Cultural Competence** (559) 226-3970 Email:credentialing@unitedh Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1982666871 ealthcenters.org Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S License No: G74705 NPI: 1447275326 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM 9AM-12PM Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): License No: 9413 Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No FRENCH: SPANISH: Cultural Competence Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM SPANISH; Training Completed: No CASTILIAN CASTILIAN; SPANISH; Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M 11AM-8PM; T Gonzalez, Marco, Od4 SPANISH: **CASTILIAN** 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 2610 Tuolumne St CASTILIAN; SPANISH; 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ Fresno, Ca 93721 CASTILIAN 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste (800) 492-4227 8:30AM-5:30PM 401 NPI: 1922305192 Office Staff Language(s): Fresno, Ca 93720 License No: 15034 SPANISH; CASTILIAN (559) 449-5010 Cultural Competence NPI: 1982666871 Training Completed: No License No: G74705 Hours: M - F **Cultural Competence** 8:30AM-5:30PM Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 9AM-12PM

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; SPANISH;

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN

Vision				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
Gonzalez, Marco, Od ⁴ 2630 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 646-6618 NPI: 1922305192 License No: 15034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Harmon, Michael, Od ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 226-3970 NPI: 1669448726 License No: 7211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Harmon, Michael, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1669448726 License No: 7211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; T	Hiyama, Sharon, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 201 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050 Email:jcasner@insightvision center.com NPI: 1154388692 License No: 12808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-6PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Hiyama, Sharon, Od ⁴ 7015 N Chestnut Ave Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 492-3547 Email:kkusalich@insightvisio ncenter.com NPI: 1154388692 License No: 12808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Holland, Brian, Od ⁴ 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC N.ORG NPI: 1154390839 License No: 11425 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Holland, Brian, Od ⁴ 1344 W Clinton Ave Fresno, Ca 93705 (559) 737-4700 Email:managedcare@fhcn.o rg NPI: 1154390839 License No: 11425 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 9AM-6PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 9AM-6PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Israel, Alan, Od ⁴ 6767 N Fresno St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93710 (559) 432-1000 Email:nara_naturalvision@h otmail.com NPI: 1134122435 License No: 11852 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;PER SIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Jackson, Maurice, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 486-5000 Email:tmorgan@emcfresno.c om NPI: 1184390296 License No: 34911 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH;

9AM-12PM

CASTILIAN

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Jackson, Maurice, Od ⁴	Kendall, Allison, Od ⁴	Luu, Hong, Od ⁴	Mann, Surbjeet, Od ⁴
1122 S St Ste 101	1360 E Herndon Ave Ste	1122 S St	2630 Tuolumne St
Fresno, Ca 93721	401	Fresno, Ca 93721	Fresno, Ca 93721
(800) 492-4227	Fresno, Ca 93720	(800) 492-4227	(559) 646-6618
Email:credentialing@unitedh	(559) 449-5010	Email:Credentialing@united	NPI: 1689708448
ealthcenters.org	NPI: 1992291975	healthcenters.org	License No: 13090
NPI: 1184390296	License No: 33957	NPI: 1962758748	Cultural Competence
License No: 34911	Cultural Competence	License No: 14476	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F
Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Training Completed: No	8:30AM-5:30PM
Hours: M 11AM-8PM; T	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F	Office Staff Language(s):
8:30AM-5:30PM; W	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	8:30AM-5:30PM	PANJABI;
8:30AM-5:30PM; TH	Khanna, Agam, Od ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	PUNJABI;SPANISH;
8:30AM-5:30PM; F	2610 Tuolumne St	CHINESE;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN
8:30AM-5:30PM	Fresno, Ca 93721	CASTILIAN	Martinez, Ryan, Od ⁴
Office Staff Language(s):	(800) 492-4227	Luu, Hong, Od ⁷	2630 Tuolumne St
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Email:Credentialing@united	6767 N Fresno St Ste 101	Fresno, Ca 93721
Kaye, David, Md ¹⁷	healthcenters.org	Fresno, Ca 93710	(559) 646-6618
6767 N Fresno St Ste 101	NPI: 1700430659	(559) 432-1000	NPI: 1942723622
Fresno, Ca 93710	License No: 34300	Email:drkaye6767@yahoo.c	License No: 34089
(559) 432-1000	Cultural Competence	om	Cultural Competence
Email:natural@naturalvision.	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1962758748	Training Completed: No
com	Hours: M - F	License No: 14476	Hours: M - F
NPI: 1124180518	8:30AM-5:30PM	Cultural Competence	8:30AM-5:30PM
License No: A32581	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	SPANISH;	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Training Completed: No	CASTILIAN;HINDI;PANJABI;	5 5 ()	
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	PUNJABI;URDU	CHINESE;SPANISH;	
Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW;AFRIKAANS	Kinney, John, Od ⁴	CASTILIAN	
,	1360 E Herndon Ave Ste	Mann, Surbjeet, Od ⁴	
Kendall, Allison, Od ⁴	301	2610 Tuolumne St	
3830 N 1st St	Fresno, Ca 93720	Fresno, Ca 93721	
Fresno, Ca 93726	(559) 449-5060	(800) 492-4227	
(559) 226-3970	NPI: 1407872344	NPI: 1689708448	
NPI: 1992291975	License No: 5291	License No: 13090	
License No: 33957	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Training Completed: No Hours: M - F	
Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM		8:30AM-5:30PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):		
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s): PANJABI;	
OF AIRIOTE, ONOTILIAIN		PUNJABI;SPANISH;	
		CASTILIAN	
		CACHLIAN	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno **Fresno Fresno** Fresno Martinez, Ryan, Od4 Maxwell, William, Md¹ Mendelsohn, Saul, Od⁴ Namiranian, Arash, Od⁴ 645 S Minnewawa Ave 2610 Tuolumne St 5478 N Palm Ave 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93727 Fresno, Ca 93721 Fresno, Ca 93704 Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5050 (800) 492-4227 (559) 447-4990 (877) 960-3426 Email:credentialing@unitedh Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC Email:CREDENTIALING@U Email:visaliaoffice@yahoo.c NITEDHEALTHCENTERS.O ealthcenters.org N.ORG om NPI: 1376563908 RG NPI: 1205898681 NPI: 1487264404 License No: G35175 NPI: 1942723622 License No: 4968 License No: 35301 License No: 34089 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No Hours: M 8:30AM-8PM; T Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 8:30AM-5:30PM; W Office Staff Language(s): am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; Hours: M 8:30AM-8PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH SPANISH: TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH 8:30AM-5:30PM: F CASTILIAN; PANJABI; Office Staff Language(s): 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 8:30AM-5:30PM **PUNJABI PERSIAN** 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): Mendoza, Richard, Md^{1 4} Namiranian, Arash, Od⁴ Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 1344 W Clinton Ave SPANISH: CASTILIAN CASTILIAN; KOREAN 301 Fresno, Ca 93705 Mencarini, Susan, Od⁷ Martinez, Ryan, Od⁴ Fresno, Ca 93720 (877) 960-3426 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 2610 Tuolumne St (559) 449-5060 Email:credentials@fhcn.org 301 NPI: 1992724991 NPI: 1487264404 Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Fresno, Ca 93720 License No: G45563 License No: 35301 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1942723622 (559) 449-5060 Cultural Competence NPI: 1871519710 Training Completed: No License No: 34089 Training Completed: No License No: 9050 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM **Cultural Competence** Hours: M - F 7AM-9PM; S Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): 8AM-5PM SPANISH; CASTILIAN Hours: M - F Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): 8:30AM-5:30PM Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T **PERSIAN** Moore, Samuel, Od4 Office Staff Language(s): 8:30AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; 3425 N First St Nguyen, Loan, Md^{1 7} SPANISH; CASTILIAN TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; 6767 N Fresno St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93726 S 8AM-12PM (877) 960-3426 Fresno, Ca 93710 Office Staff Language(s): Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC (559) 432-1000 SPANISH: CASTILIAN NPI: 1922168715 N.ORG NPI: 1881637445 License No: A50981 License No: 10654 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE; FRENCH; SP am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM: F 8AM-6PM ANISH; CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Nino, Nichole, Od ⁴	Pansawira, Irin, Od ⁴	Pazirandeh, Aryan, Od ⁷	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴
2610 Tuolumne St	2740 S Elm Ave	6767 N Fresno St Ste 101	645 S Minnewawa Ave
Fresno, Ca 93721	Fresno, Ca 93706	Fresno, Ca 93710	Fresno, Ca 93727
(800) 492-4227	(559) 457-5200	(559) 432-1000	(800) 492-4227
NPI: 1154734267	NPI: 1083097760	NPI: 1235299033	Email:Credentialing@united
License No: 14924	License No: 15319	License No: 12432	healthcenters.org
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053575845
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 13348
Hours: M - F	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Cultural Competence
8:30AM-5:30PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	PERSIAN;RUSSIAN;SPANI	Hours: M - F
SPANISH;	Pansawira, Irin, Od ⁴	SH;	8:30AM-5:30PM
CASTILIAN;PORTUGUESE	1350 S Orange Ave	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):
Nino, Nichole, Od ⁴	Fresno, Ca 93702	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴	SPANISH;
2630 Tuolumne St	(559) 457-5400	1122 S St	CASTILIAN;BURMESE
Fresno, Ca 93721	NPI: 1083097760	Fresno, Ca 93721	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴
(559) 646-6618	License No: 15319	(800) 492-4227	2630 Tuolumne St
NPI: 1154734267	Cultural Competence	Email:Credentialing@united	Fresno, Ca 93721
License No: 14924	Training Completed: No	healthcenters.org	(800) 592-4227
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	NPI: 1053575845	Email:credentialing@unitedh
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: 13348	ealthcenters.org
Hours: M - F	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053575845
8:30AM-5:30PM	Pansawira, Irin, Od ⁴	Training Completed: No	License No: 13348
Office Staff Language(s):	2505 E Divisadero St	Hours: M - F	Cultural Competence
SPANISH;	Fresno, Ca 93721	8:30AM-5:30PM	Training Completed: No
CASTILIAN; PORTUGUESE	(559) 457-5500	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F
Nishijima, Dean, Od ⁴	NPI: 1083097760	SPANISH;	8:30AM-5:30PM
5770 N 1st St	License No: 15319	CASTILIAN;BURMESE	Office Staff Language(s):
Fresno, Ca 93710	Cultural Competence	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴	SPANISH;
(559) 432-1700	Training Completed: No	2610 Tuolumne St	CASTILIAN;BURMESE
Email:docdkn@sbcglobal.net		Fresno, Ca 93721	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴
NPI: 1558300772	Office Staff Language(s):	(800) 492-4227	6810 N Milburn Ave
License No: 7022	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	NPI: 1053575845	Fresno, Ca 93722
Cultural Competence		License No: 13348	(800) 492-4227
Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053575845
Hours: M 9:00 am-5:00 pm;T		Training Completed: No	License No: 13348
8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH		Hours: M - F	Cultural Competence
8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S		8:30AM-5:30PM	Training Completed: No
8:30AM-3PM		Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F
		SPANISH; CASTILIAN;BURMESE	8:30AM-5:30PM
		CAS HLIAN, DURIVIESE	Office Staff Language(s):
			SPANISH;

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

CASTILIAN; BURMESE

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Poulsen, Eric, Md ^{1 7} 7015 N Chestnut Ave Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 492-3547 Email:info@insightvisioncent er.com NPI: 1003819301 License No: A71284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Poulsen, Eric, Md ^{1 4} 2630 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Email:lopezml@unitedhealth centers.org NPI: 1003819301 License No: A71284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8:30AM-8PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 8:30AM-5:30PM; S 8:30AM-5:30PM; SU 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s):	Poulsen, Eric, Md ^{1 4} 2610 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Email:lopezml@unitedhealth	Prescott, Daniel, Md ¹⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1588860829 License No: A119629 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Remington, Rodney, Md ¹⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1831151612 License No: A77177 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Remington, Rodney, Md ¹⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 226-3970 NPI: 1831151612 License No: A77177 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Rezzo, Cameryn, Od ⁴ 6767 N Fresno St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93710 (559) 432-1000 Email:nara_naturalvision@h otmail.com NPI: 1881315240 License No: 35257 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;PER SIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Riley, Ashley, Md ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 201 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050 Email:info@insightvisioncent er.com NPI: 1528528197 License No: A187268 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Fresno

Rye, Marvin, Od4 4041 N Fresno St Ste 102 Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 227-7919

Email:eagleeye@outlook.co

m

NPI: 1770615270 License No: 7046 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M 9AM-5PM; T 9AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 9AM-5PM; F 9:00 am-5:00 pm

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sakauye, Carolyn, Md¹ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301

Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1821017823 License No: G45200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sakauye, Carolyn, Md^{1 7} 1122 S St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 486-5423 NPI: 1821017823 License No: G45200 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Fresno

Salahuddin, Azhar, Md^{1 4} 7015 N Chestnut Ave Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93720

(559) 492-3547

Email:jcasner@insightvision

center.com NPI: 1801897194 License No: A95697 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S

8AM-12PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; PANJABI; PUNJABI;URDU

Scott, Patrick, Od⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 201

Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050

Email:jcasner@insigtvisionc

enter.com

NPI: 1376842559 License No: 14002 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM: T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-6PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; PANJABI;

PUNJABI

Scott, Patrick, Od⁴

7015 N Chestnut Ave Ste 101

Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 492-3547

Email:jcasner@insightvision

center.com

Fresno

Vision

NPI: 1376842559 License No: 14002 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-6PM; TH

8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; PANJABI;

PUNJABI

Shah, Sanket, Md4 7015 N Chestnut Ave Ste

101

Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5050

Email:info@insightvisioncent License No: 35466

er.com

NPI: 1396137865 License No: A185699 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; GUJARATI

Shah, Vyoma, Od4 1122 S St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Email:credential@unitedheal thcenters.org NPI: 1659064335 License No: 35466

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN;HINDI;GUJARA

Shah, Vyoma, Od4 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste

301

Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 486-5000

Email: ASmith@EMCFRESN

O.com

NPI: 1659064335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN; HINDI; GUJARA

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Shah, Zeal, Od ⁴ 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC N.ORG NPI: 1508379371 License No: 34163 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;GUJARATI;HIN DI;URDU Sharifi, Emile, Md ⁴ 1360 E Hemdon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 486-5000 Email:tmorgan@emcfresno.c om NPI: 1306163589 License No: A113083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Shmorgun, Julia, Od ⁴ 5125 E Kings Canyon Rd Fresno, Ca 93727 (559) 452-8477 Email:julinka76@gmail.com NPI: 1932312386 License No: 12357 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 10AM-4PM; T 10AM-4PM; W 10AM-4PM; TH 9AM-4PM; F 10AM-4PM Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN;SLOVAK;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN Sinquin, Etienne, Od ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5010 Email:gthompson@foggremi ngton.com	Fresno Sinquin, Etienne, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 Email:gthompson@foggremi ngton.com NPI: 1962567065 License No: 12238 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Sinquin, Etienne, Od ⁴ 3010 N Fresno St Fresno, Ca 93703 (559) 221-1414 Email:sinquine69@hotmail.c om NPI: 1962567065 License No: 12238 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Sison, Desiree, Od ⁴ 5478 N Palm Ave Fresno, Ca 93704 (559) 447-4990 NPI: 1720535412 License No: 15121 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s):	Fresno Sison, Desiree, Od ⁴ 2610 Tuolumne St Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Email:credentialing@unitedh ealthcenters.org NPI: 1720535412 License No: 15121 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 11AM-8PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Sison, Desiree, Od ⁴ 1122 S St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93721 (800) 492-4227 Email:credentialing@unitedh ealthcenters.org NPI: 1720535412 License No: 15121 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 11AM-8PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

706 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Sison, Desiree, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 486-5000 Email:dcsison@emcfresno.c om NPI: 1720535412 License No: 15121 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Smith, Justin, Od ⁷ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1790447530 License No: 35038 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Stewart, James, Od ⁴	Thinda, Sumeer, Md ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 226-3970 Email:ppendley@eyecarefre sno.com NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Thinda, Sumeer, Md ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste	Tran, Theresa, Od ⁴ 1344 W Clinton Ave Fresno, Ca 93705 (877) 960-3426 Email:MANAGEDCARE@F HCN.ORG NPI: 1063130979 License No: 33900 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 8AM-6PM; W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 9:00 am-5:00
Sivas, David, Od ⁷ 5781 E Kings Canyon Rd Fresno, Ca 93727 (559) 251-8272 Email:contactus@drdavidrsi vas.com NPI: 1134194657 License No: 6352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Smith, Justin, Od ⁷ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1790447530 License No: 35038 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	6053 N Palm Ave Fresno, Ca 93704 (559) 437-0777 Email:visiondr@aol.com NPI: 1194845248 License No: 7582 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 10AM-5PM; S 10AM-2PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;THAI;LAO Strum, Donald, Md¹⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1578585493 License No: G15231 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 Email:ppendley@eyecarefre sno.com NPI: 1568784098 License No: A125632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Tran, Theresa, Od ⁴ 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC N.ORG NPI: 1063130979 License No: 33900 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM	pm Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Truong, Linda, Od ⁴ 1350 S Orange Ave Fresno, Ca 93702 (559) 457-5400 NPI: 1689056780 License No: 15306 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Truong, Linda, Od ⁴ 2505 E Divisadero St Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 457-5500 NPI: 1689056780 License No: 15306 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH;

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno
Fresno Truong, Linda, Od ⁴ 2740 S Elm Ave Fresno, Ca 93706 (559) 457-5200 NPI: 1689056780 License No: 15306 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Uyemura, Alan, Od ⁴ 6760 N West Ave Fresno, Ca 93711 (559) 226-6701 NPI: 1265577761 License No: 7662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 10AM-6PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Van Baren, Danielle, Od ⁴ 3425 N First St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 Email:CREDENTIALS@FHC N.ORG NPI: 1306408489 License No: 34260 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Wang, Tianyu, Od ⁴ 3425 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (877) 960-3426 NPI: 1538850847 License No: 35430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-6PM; T 9:00 am-5:00 pm;W 8AM-6PM; TH 8AM-6PM; F 8AM-6PM Waters, Gary, Md ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1699794602 License No: G22087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Whitten, Richard, Md ^{1 4} 1122 S St Ste 101 Fresno, Ca 93721 (559) 486-5423 NPI: 1649287343 License No: A23791 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Whitten, Richard, Md¹ ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 301 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5060 NPI: 1649287343 License No: A23791 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Wiens, Aaron, Od⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 226-3970 NPI: 1598879553 License No: 13232 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Wiens, Aaron, Od⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1598879553 License No: 13232 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Fresno Wong, Elmer, Od ⁴ 6700 N 1st St Ste 102 Fresno, Ca 93710 (559) 438-6440 Email:ElmerWongODSTAFF @aol.com NPI: 1043248990 License No: 8139 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5:30PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; F 9:00 am-5:00 pm Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;CHINESE Young, Gloria, Od ⁴ 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1568930873 License No: 34116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Young, Gloria, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1568930873 License No: 34116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Young, Gloria, Od ⁴ 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 401 Fresno, Ca 93720 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1568930873 License No: 34116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

708 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Kerman **Fresno Fresno** Hanford Zulim, Lorraine, Od⁴ Cypress, Michael, Od⁴ Zhou, Helen, Od⁷ Tran. Theresa. Od4 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste 250 W 5th St 517 S Madera Ave 3830 N 1st St Fresno, Ca 93726 301 Hanford, Ca 93230 Kerman, Ca 93630 Fresno, Ca 93720 (877) 960-3426 (559) 846-6330 (559) 226-3970 NPI: 1871893974 (559) 449-5060 Email:credentialings@fhcn.o NPI: 1326103250 License No: 14054 NPI: 1588699094 License No: 7171 rg **Cultural Competence** License No: 6151 NPI: 1063130979 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** License No: 33900 Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No 8AM-5:30PM: W Hours: M - F 7:30AM-7PM; S 8AM-5:30PM; TH SPANISH; Hanford 7:30AM-7PM CASTILIAN; CHINESE 8AM-5:30PM; F Namiranian, Arash, Od4 Office Staff Language(s): 8AM-5:30PM; S Zhou, Helen, Od4 250 W 5th St SPANISH; CASTILIAN 8AM-2:30PM 1360 E Herndon Ave Ste Hanford, Ca 93230 Office Staff Language(s): Van Baren, Danielle, Od⁴ 401 (877) 960-3426 SPANISH: Fresno, Ca 93720 250 W 5th St Email:credentials@fhcn.org CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Hanford, Ca 93230 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1487264404 NPI: 1871893974 (877) 960-3426 Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od⁴ License No: 35301 License No: 14054 Email:kbgutierrez@fhcn.org 517 S Madera Ave Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1306408489 Kerman, Ca 93630 Training Completed: No License No: 34260 Training Completed: No (559) 846-6330 Hours: M - F 7AM-9PM; S Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1194845206 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No License No: 13142 Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T **Cultural Competence** SPANISH: **PERSIAN** CASTILIAN; CHINESE 9AM-7PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH Training Completed: No Shah, Zeal, Od4 9AM-7PM; F 8AM-5PM; S Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T Zimmerman, Caryn, Od⁴ 250 W 5th St 8AM-5PM 8AM-5:30PM; W 2848 W Ashlan Ave Hanford, Ca 93230 Office Staff Language(s): 8AM-5:30PM; TH Fresno, Ca 93705 (877) 960-3426 SPANISH: CASTILIAN 8AM-5:30PM; F (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1508379371 8AM-5:30PM; S Kerman Email:CREDENTIALING@U License No: 34163 8AM-2:30PM NITEDHEALTHCENTERS.O Phyo, Stephanie, Od4 **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): RG Training Completed: No 517 S Madera Ave HINDI;PANJABI; NPI: 1104493428 Hours: M - F 7AM-9PM Kerman, Ca 93630 PUNJABI; SPANISH; License No: 35315 Office Staff Language(s): (800) 492-4227 **CASTILIAN Cultural Competence** NPI: 1053575845 SPANISH: Training Completed: No CASTILIAN; GUJARATI; HIN License No: 13348 Hours: M 8:30AM-8PM; T DI;URDU **Cultural Competence** 8:30AM-5:30PM; W Training Completed: No 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM: F 8:30AM-5:30PM 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH:

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

CASTILIAN:BURMESE

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Lemoore	Lemoore
Lemoore Brar, Nikhil, Od ⁴ 162 W D St Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-4417 Email:angela@eyecaredoctor.com NPI: 1073168688 License No: 34278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Garcia, Jeffrey, Od ⁷ 162 W D St Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-4417 Email:Angela@eyecaredoctor.com NPI: 1699782516 License No: 10197 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PORTUGUESE Guerra, Lesley, Od ⁴ 162 W D St Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-4417 Email:christina@eyecaredoctor.com NPI: 1588951768 License No: 14155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 7:30AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH;	Lu, Htoo, Od ⁴ 162 W D St Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-4417 Email:angela@eyecaredocto r.com NPI: 1811547656 License No: 34361 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 7:30AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;BURMESE Martinez, Ryan, Od ⁴ 250 E Hanford Armona Rd Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-2015 NPI: 1942723622 License No: 34089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Nino, Nichole, Od ⁴ 162 W D St Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-4417 Email:christina@eyecaredoc tor.com NPI: 1154734267 License No: 14924 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 7:30AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PORTUGUESE
IBALIIBA ALOTHOS CALIIBA IN LOTH STOSO CALIIBAN LOTHOS	Brar, Nikhil, Od ⁴ 62 W D St .emoore, Ca 93245 559) 924-4417 Email:angela@eyecaredocto .com IPI: 1073168688 .icense No: 34278 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Barcia, Jeffrey, Od ⁷ 62 W D St .emoore, Ca 93245 559) 924-4417 Email:Angela@eyecaredocto .com IPI: 1699782516 .icense No: 10197 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5:30PM; TH 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PORTUGUESE Buerra, Lesley, Od ⁴ 62 W D St .emoore, Ca 93245 559) 924-4417 Email:christina@eyecaredoc or.com IPI: 1588951768 .icense No: 14155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 7:30AM-6PM Office Staff Language(s):

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

710 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

CASTILIAN; PORTUGUESE

Lemoore Nino. Nichole. Od4 250 E Hanford Armona Rd Lemoore, Ca 93245 (559) 924-2015 Email:credentialing@unitedh ealthcenter.com NPI: 1154734267 License No: 14924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN: PORTUGUESE Phyo, Stephanie, Od⁴ 250 E Hanford Armona Rd Lemoore, Ca 93245 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; BURMESE Madera Israel, Alan, Od4 1011 W Yosemite Ave

Madera. Ca 93657 (559) 673-6000 Email:nara_naturalvision@h otmail.com NPI: 1134122435 License No: 11852 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; PER SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Madera Batth. Maniot. Od4 509 S I St Ste C Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 664-4000 Email:credentialing@camera nahealth.org NPI: 1336862283 License No: 35364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Bidar, Maziar. Md^{1 4} 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1689693657 License No: A86968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM

Ν Bowlin, Heather, Od⁴ 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1144290966 License No: 8678 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; PANJABI;

SPANISH:

Madera Chavez, Anthony, Od4 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010 esno.com NPI: 1215582176 License No: 34324 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Christensen, Brian, Od⁷ 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera. Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010 NPI: 1912968819 License No: 9973 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 9:00 am-5:00 pm:F 9:00 PUNJABI;PERSIAN;PERSIA am-5:00 pm Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Madera Evans, Beleta, Od4 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010 Email:dshoemate@eyecarefr Email:mwillis@eyecarefresn o.com NPI: 1568513455 License No: 10315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; PANJABI; **PUNJABI** Fogg, Steven, Md¹⁷ 2401 W Cleveland Ave Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 449-5010

License No: G74705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Garcia, Monica, Od⁴ 509 S I St Ste C Madera, Ca 93637 (559) 664-4000 Email:credentialing@camare nahealth.org NPI: 1497417000 License No: 35029 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Office Staff Language(s):

NPI: 1982666871

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

712 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Madera	Madera	Madera	Madera
Poulsen, Eric, Md ¹⁷	Riley, Ashley, Md ⁴	Salahuddin, Azhar, Md ^{1 4}	Scott, Patrick, Od ⁴
509 S I St Ste C	509 N I St Ste C	344 E 6th St	509 S I St
Madera, Ca 93637	Madera, Ca 93637	Madera, Ca 93638	Madera, Ca 93637
(559) 664-4000 NPI: 1003819301	(559) 664-4000	(559) 664-4000 Email:credentialing@camera	(559) 674-2020
License No: A71284	Email:CREDENTIALING@C AMARENAHEALTH.ORG	nahealth.org	Email:jcasner@insigtvisionc enter.com
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1528528197	NPI: 1801897194	NPI: 1376842559
Training Completed: No	License No: A187268	License No: A95697	License No: 14002
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Hours: M 9:00 am-5:00 pm;T	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S
•	Office Staff Language(s):	9:00 am-5:00 pm;W	8AM-12PM
Remington, Rodney, Md ¹ ⁴	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	7:15AM-6PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):
2401 W Cleveland Ave	·	7:15AM-6PM; F	SPANISH;
Madera, Ca 93637	Ruda, Joseph, Md ⁴	7:15AM-6PM	CASTILIAN;PANJABI;
(559) 449-5010 NPI: 1831151612	509 S I St	Office Staff Language(s):	PUNJABI
License No: A77177	Madera, Ca 93637	SPANISH;	_
Cultural Competence	(559) 674-2020	CASTILIAN;PANJABI;	Sinquin, Etienne, Od ⁴ 2401 W Cleveland Ave
Training Completed: No	Email:info@insightvisioncent	PUNJABI;URDU	Madera, Ca 93637
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	er.com NPI: 1760466395	Salahuddin, Azhar, Md ^{1 4}	(559) 449-5010
	License No: A32463	509 S I St Ste C	Email:gthompson@foggremi
Rezzo, Cameryn, Od ⁴	Cultural Competence	Madera, Ca 93637	ngton.com
1011 W Yosemite Ave	Training Completed: No	(559) 674-2020	NPI: 1962567065
Madera, Ca 93637	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S	Email:credentialing@camare	License No: 12238
(559) 432-6000	8AM-12PM	nahealth.org	Cultural Competence
Email:nara_naturalvision@h otmail.com	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1801897194	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1881315240	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	License No: A95697	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM
License No: 35257	Salahuddin, Azhar, Md ^{1 4}	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	509 S St	Training Completed: No	FRENCH;SPANISH;
Training Completed: No	Madera, Ca 93637	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	(559) 674-2020	Office Staff Language(s):	Smith, Justin, Od ⁷
Office Staff Language(s):	Email:jcasner@insightvision	SPANISH;	2401 W Cleveland Ave
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;PER	center.com	CASTILIAN;PANJABI;	Madera, Ca 93637
SIAN; SPANISH;	NPI: 1801897194	PUNJABI;URDU	(559) 449-5010
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	License No: A95697		NPI: 1790447530
0,10,112,111,111,111202	Cultural Competence		License No: 35038
	Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence
	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S		Training Completed: No
	8AM-12PM		Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM
	Office Staff Language(s):		Office Staff Language(s):
	SPANISH;		SPANISH; CASTILIAN
	CACTILIANIDANIADI		,

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

CASTILIAN;PANJABI; PUNJABI;URDU

Madera **Parlier** Madera Mendota Zhou, Helen, Od⁷ Cypress, Michael, Od⁴ Thinda, Sumeer, Md4 Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od4 2401 W Cleveland Ave 429 E Manning Ave 2401 W Cleveland Ave 121 Barboza St Madera, Ca 93637 Madera, Ca 93637 Mendota, Ca 93640 Parlier, Ca 93648 (559) 449-5010 (800) 492-4227 (559) 449-5010 (559) 655-5000 NPI: 1568784098 Email:ppendley@eyecarefre NPI: 1194845206 Email:singhn@unitedhealthc License No: A125632 sno.com License No: 13142 enters.org **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1871893974 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1326103250 Training Completed: No License No: 14054 Training Completed: No License No: 7171 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM **Cultural Competence** Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T **Cultural Competence** 8AM-5:30PM; W Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Wiens, Aaron, Od⁴ Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM 8AM-5:30PM; TH Hours: M - F 2401 W Cleveland Ave Office Staff Language(s): 8:30AM-5:30PM 8AM-5:30PM; F Madera, Ca 93637 SPANISH: 8AM-5:30PM; S Office Staff Language(s): (559) 449-5010 CASTILIAN; CHINESE 8AM-2:30PM SPANISH: NPI: 1598879553 Office Staff Language(s): CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Mendota License No: 13232 HINDI;PANJABI; **Cultural Competence** Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od⁴ Cypress, Michael, Od4 PUNJABI;SPANISH; Training Completed: No 429 E Manning Ave 121 Barboza St **CASTILIAN** Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T Parlier, Ca 93648 Mendota, Ca 93640 8AM-5PM; W 9AM-5PM; TH Phyo, Stephanie, Od⁴ (800) 492-4227 (559) 655-5000 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-5PM 121 Barboza St Email:singhn@unitedhealthc NPI: 1326103250 Office Staff Language(s): Mendota, Ca 93640 enters.org License No: 7171 SPANISH; CASTILIAN (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1194845206 Cultural Competence NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13142 Young, Gloria, Od4 Training Completed: No License No: 13348 **Cultural Competence** 2401 W Cleveland Ave Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Madera, Ca 93637 8AM-5:30PM; W Hours: M - F Training Completed: No (559) 449-5010 8AM-5:30PM; TH Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM NPI: 1568930873 8AM-5:30PM; F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): License No: 34116 8AM-5:30PM; S Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;PANJABI; **Cultural Competence** 8AM-2:30PM SPANISH; PUNJABI;SPANISH; Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): CASTILIAN; BURMESE **CASTILIAN** Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S SPANISH: Gonzalez, Marco, Od⁴ 8AM-12PM CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Office Staff Language(s): 429 E Manning Ave Parlier, Ca 93648 SPANISH; CASTILIAN (800) 492-4227 Email:singhn@unitedhealthc enters.org NPI: 1922305192 License No: 15034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

714 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

8:30AM-5:30PM

Parlier	Parlier	Reedley	Sanger
Mann, Surbjeet, Od ⁴ 429 E Manning Ave Parlier, Ca 93648 (800) 492-4227 Email:singhn@unitedhealthc enters.org NPI: 1689708448 License No: 13090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Martinez, Ryan, Od ⁴ 429 E Manning Ave Parlier, Ca 93648 (800) 492-4227 Email:singhn@unitedhealthc enters.org NPI: 1942723622 License No: 34089 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Nino, Nichole, Od ⁴ 429 E Manning Ave Parlier, Ca 93648 (800) 492-4227 Email:singhn@unitedhealthc enters.org NPI: 1154734267 License No: 14924 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;PORTUGUESE Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴ 429 E Manning Ave Parlier, Ca 93648 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;BURMESE Reedley Carter, David, Od ⁴ 1592 11th St Ste C2 Reedley, Ca 93654 (559) 638-6099 NPI: 1700872983 License No: 8068 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Eidal, Bryan, Od ⁴ 1630 11th St Reedley, Ca 93654 (559) 638-2246 NPI: 1720036569 License No: 12890 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM; S 9AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴ 1790 E Manning Ave Reedley, Ca 93654 (800) 492-4227 NPI: 1053575845 License No: 13348 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;BURMESE Zimmerman, Caryn, Od ⁴ 1790 E Manning Ave Reedley, Ca 93654 (800) 492-4227 Email:CREDENTIALING@U NITEDHEALTHCENTERS.O RG NPI: 1104493428 License No: 35315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M 8:30AM-8PM; T 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; W 8:30AM-5:30PM; TH 8:30AM-5:30PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Chastain, Donna, Od ⁷ 1000 N St Sanger, Ca 93657 (559) 875-1112 NPI: 1346313020 License No: 9522 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Gonzalez, Marco, Od ⁴ 1570 7th St Sanger, Ca 93657 (559) 875-0557 NPI: 1922305192 License No: 15034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5:30PM Israel, Alan, Od ⁴ 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 Sanger, Ca 93657 (559) 875-2000 Email:nara_naturalvision@h otmail.com NPI: 1134122435 License No: 11852 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Sanger Sanger Sanger Sanger Kave, David, Md¹⁷ Martinez, Ryan, Od4 Pazirandeh, Aryan, Od⁷ Rezzo, Cameryn, Od⁴ 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 1570 7th St 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 Sanger, Ca 93657 Sanger, Ca 93657 Sanger, Ca 93657 Sanger, Ca 93657 (559) 875-2000 (559) 875-2000 (559) 875-2000 (559) 875-0557 NPI: 1124180518 NPI: 1942723622 Email:natural@naturalvision. Email:nara naturalvision@h License No: A32581 License No: 34089 otmail.com com **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence NPI: 1235299033 NPI: 1881315240 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 12432 License No: 35257 Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T Hours: M 8AM-8PM; T **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5:30PM: W Training Completed: No Training Completed: No 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-12PM 8AM-5:30PM; TH Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Hours: M 8AM-5PM; T Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 8AM-5:30PM; F **HEBREW; AFRIKAANS** 8AM-5:30PM PERSIAN; RUSSIAN; SPANI 8AM-5PM; F 9:00 am-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SH: pm Kebo, Larry, Od⁴ SPANISH; CASTILIAN CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Office Staff Language(s): 1400 Jensen Ave Ste A ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; PER Sanger, Ca 93657 Nguyen, Loan, Md¹⁷ Phyo, Stephanie, Od⁴ SIAN; SPANISH; (559) 875-4515 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 1570 7th St CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Email:lkebood@gmail.com Sanger, Ca 93657 Sanger, Ca 93657 Sorsky, Marc, Od⁴ NPI: 1992755961 (559) 875-2000 (800) 492-4227 License No: 6262 NPI: 1922168715 1329 8th St Ste A NPI: 1053575845 **Cultural Competence** License No: A50981 License No: 13348 Sanger, Ca 93657 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** (559) 875-5524 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Email:dewi w@hotmail.com Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M 8AM-5PM: T Hours: M - F NPI: 1124172168 SPANISH; CASTILIAN 8AM-5PM; W 8AM-5PM; TH 8:30AM-5:30PM License No: 11217 8AM-5PM; F 8AM-12PM Office Staff Language(s): Cultural Competence Luu, Hong, Od⁷ Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No SPANISH: 2514 Jensen Ave Ste 103 VIETNAMESE;FRENCH;SP CASTILIAN; BURMESE Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM Sanger, Ca 93657 ANISH; CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): (559) 875-2000 SPANISH; CASTILIAN Email:drkaye6767@yahoo.c Selma NPI: 1962758748 Adams, Joann, Od⁴ License No: 14476 2719 Cinema Way **Cultural Competence** Selma, Ca 93662 Training Completed: No (559) 486-2000 Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM NPI: 1124688189

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

License No: 34849

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM

Selma	Selma	Selma	Selma
Adams, Spencer, Md ⁴	Borba, Karisa, Od ⁷	Mendoza, Michael, Od ⁷	Tom, Crystal, Od ⁴
2719 Cinema Way	2719 Cinema Way	2719 Cinema Way	2719 Cinema Way
Selma, Ca 93662	Selma, Ca 93662	Selma, Ca 93662	Selma, Ca 93662
(559) 486-2000	(559) 896-9000	(559) 896-9000	(559) 486-2000
Email:acampbell@eyeqvc.co	NPI: 1932292901	Email:credentialing@eyeqvc.	` ,
m	License No: 12549	com	NPI: 1619455631
NPI: 1689105801	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1255531331	License No: 34158
License No: A174514	Training Completed: No	License No: 13328	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Holt, Derick, Md ⁴	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	2719 Cinema Way	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Waldrop, Frank, Md ⁴
Barron, John, Od ⁴	Selma, Ca 93662	Phyo, Stephanie, Od ⁴	2719 Cinema Way
2719 Cinema Way	(559) 896-9000	2705 Highland Ave	Selma, Ca 93662
Selma, Ca 93662	NPI: 1386886729	Selma, Ca 93662	(559) 896-9000
(559) 896-9000	License No: A130445	(800) 492-4227	NPI: 1275624090
NPI: 1386738367	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1053575845	License No: A81690
License No: 13018	Training Completed: No	License No: 13348	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: M - F	
Office Staff Language(s):	Mann, Surbjeet, Od⁴	8:30AM-5:30PM	
SPANISH;	2705 Highland Ave	Office Staff Language(s):	
CASTILIAN;ARMENIAN;LA	Selma, Ca 93662	SPANISH;	
O;RUSSIAN	(559) 891-9003	CASTILIAN;BURMESE	
Baudonnet, Anthony, Od ⁴	NPI: 1689708448	Saelee, Gary, Od ⁴	
2719 Cinema Way	License No: 13090	2705 Highland Ave	
Selma, Ca 93662	Cultural Competence	Selma, Ca 93662	
(559) 896-9000	Training Completed: No	(800) 492-4227	
Email:chagen@eyeqvc.com	Hours: M 10:30AM-8PM; T	Email:credentialing@unitedh	
NPI: 1396837290	8AM-5:30PM; W	ealthcenters.org	
License No: 10876	8AM-5:30PM; TH	NPI: 1487139697	
Cultural Competence	8AM-5:30PM; F	License No: 34148	
Training Completed: No	8AM-5:30PM	Cultural Competence	
Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	
Office Staff Language(s):	PANJABI;	Hours: M - F 8AM-5PM	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	PUNJABI;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	
	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

CalViva Health Acupuncture

Acupuncture Providers

Fresno Kim. Jo. Lac 6225 N Fresno St Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 549-3929 Email:kineqiacucare@gmail.

com Website:

www.kineqiacupuncture.com www.healinghandacu.com

NPI: 1154847531 License No: AC17709 Hours: M - F 9:00 am-6:00

Prov Language: KOR **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Public Transportation within

half mile: Yes

Accessibility: EB:IB:P:R

Kwak, Daniel, Lac

Alternate Name: Jung Kwak

5100 N 6th St Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 545-1512

Email:doctorjkwak@gmail.co

Website:

www.hellopaindoctor.com

NPI: 1639493521 License No: AC12635 Hours: M - F 9:00 am-6:00 pm; S 9:00 am-1:00 pm Prov Language: KOR Additional Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Public Transportation within

half mile: Yes

Accessibility: EB;IB;P;R

Fresno

Lee, Seung Hoon, Lac 6319 N Fresno St Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 573-2022

Email:healinghandfresno@g

mail.com Website:

NPI: 1740580471 License No: AC11381 Hours: M - F 9:00 am-5:00

pm; S Closed

Prov Language: SPA;KOR Additional Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN:KOREAN **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: Yes Public Transportation within

half mile: Yes

Accessibility: EB;IB;P;R

CalViva Health Mental Health Providers

Provider directory code	Description directory code
LCS	Licensed Clinical Social Worker
MD	Psychiatry
DO	Psychiatry
MFT	Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist
APR/ARN	Advanced Registered Nurse
RN	Registered Nurse
ВСВ	Qualified Autism Service Provider
BCD	Qualified Autism Service Provider
BCA	Qualified Autism Service Professional
LCP	Professional Clinical Counselor (LPCC)
PSY	Psychologist – PHD-Level

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

²Accepting existing patients at this time.

³Not accepting new patients at this time.

⁴Accepting new patients.

⁵Available by referral only.

⁶Available only through a hospital or facility.

⁷Not accepting patients.

Ahwahnee

POUNDS, DAVID S, PSY4

45141 Dillon Dr. Ahwahnee, CA 93601 (559) 683-3365 Email:davidpoundsphd@yah oo.com

NPI: 1154460970 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-3365 License No: 12409 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Avenal

BARRERA, DIANA E. LCS4

1000 Skyline Blvd, Avenal, CA 93204 (559) 386-4500 Email:Mbeveridge@ariachc.

org NPI: 1295882439 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 386-4500

License No: LCSW17483 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Avenal

BOWN, RONALD E, LCS4

1000 Skyline Blvd. Avenal, CA 93204 (559) 386-4500

Email:Mbeveridge@ariachc.

NPI: 1730377730 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 386-4500 License No: 64390

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

FADER, RACHEL, PSY4

1000 Skyline Blvd, Avenal, CA 93204 (559) 386-4500 Email:Mbeveridge@ariachc.

NPI: 1366844151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 386-4500 License No: 31429

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Avenal

SHELDON, RONALD R, PSY⁴

1000 Skyline Blvd, Ste A Avenal, CA 93204 (559) 386-4500 Email:dgruen@ariachc.org NPI: 1790817161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 386-4500 License No: 14395 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SHELDON, RONALD R, PSY⁴

148 E Kings St, Avenal, CA 93204 (559) 386-9000 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1790817161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 386-9000 License No: 14395

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Chowchilla

HER, RUTH A, LIC4

300 Prosperity Blvd. Chowchilla, CA 93610 (559) 664-4000

Email:rserrano@camarenah

ealth.org

NPI: 1851796460 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000

License No: 92961 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS4

OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS⁴
401 Trinity Ave,
Chowchilla, CA 93610
(559) 664-4000
Email:lavila@camarenahealt
h.org
NPI: 1215133269
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 664-4000 License No: 62060

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MFT⁴

Clovis

ADDAMS, ERIN F, MFT4

Alternate Name: CALAHAN, ERIN F 1648 Gettysburg Ave, Clovis, CA 93611

(559) 825-1098

Email:MFT.ERIN@GMAIL.C

OM

NPI: 1912343930 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1098 License No: 102920

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

AGUIRRE, VINCENT P, PSY⁴

3097 Willow Ave, Ste 5 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 586-6778 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1306429907 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 586-6778

License No: 32543 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA, BCB⁴

2261 Villa Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1285018598 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 11830773 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

AMARLAPUDI, LISA H, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: OKUTUS-LEMMONS, LISA H

334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500

Email:office@amindabove.c

om

NPI: 1891119640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 31356

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 7:00, Sat : 9:00 - 7:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis AMIAL-COTA, YADIRA,

Alternate Name: AMIAL, YADIRA 312 5th St, Ste A Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 974-5510

Email:YAMIAL.MFT@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1003944984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 974-5510 License No: 44051

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 8:00, Sat : 9:00 - 3:00, Sun :

9:00 - 12:00

BAIRD, JONATHON, PSY⁴

2491 Alluvial Ave, Ste 400 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 801-8944 Email:JONATHON.BAIRD@ VITALIZEPSYCH.COM NPI: 1568009561 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 801-8944 License No: 31195

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

BANCROFT, LISA M, BCB⁴ Alternate Name: AGUILAR,

LISA

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1083099493 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 460-9090 License No: 11519200 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BARRETO, JENNIFER N, BCB⁴

Alternate Name:
MCCARTHY, JENNIFER
NICOLE
1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105

Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1326454778 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 11416037 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

BARRIGA, JAMIE, BCB4

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1558863050

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090

License No: 12154647 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

BASSMAN, LYNETTE E, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: HERMAN. LYNETTE E 255 W Bullard Ave, Ste 2 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 299-2578 Email:CVIH@CVIH.ORG NPI: 1649201500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 299-2578 License No: 16362 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Clovis BASSMAN, LYNETTE E,

PSY⁴ Alternate Name: HERMAN,

LYNETTE E 255 W Bullard Ave, Ste 101 Clovis. CA 93612 (559) 589-4989 Email:lynettebassman@yah

oo.com

NPI: 1649201500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 589-4989 License No: 16362

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BLACK, DANELL T, LPC4

2167 Shaw Ave, Ste 115 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 575-0165 SELOR@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194390955 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-0165

License No: 12727 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis **BOWDEN, HAYDEE A,** BCB⁴

657 Scott Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 Email:patientservices@bia4a (408) 559-3403 utism.com NPI: 1548797491 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884 License No: 11624154

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB⁴ Alternate Name: WITHROW.

ROBYNNE 2261 Villa Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:DANELLBLACKCOUN Email:credentialing@plutush Cultural Competence ealthinc.com NPI: 1679837843 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

> (559) 575-8172 License No: 11624667 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

BUTLER, JULIA N, PSY³

Alternate Name: SCHOMAKER

777 Minnewawa Ave, Ste 32 Clovis, CA 93612

Email:office@lgtcgroup.com

NPI: 1689098683 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (408) 559-3403 License No: 30710 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

CARRASCO, JONI D, MFT4

106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1336263797 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 47661 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 6:00, Sun:

Clovis CASTRO, RAYMOND STEPHEN, PSY4

3097 Willow Ave, Ste 5 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 586-6778 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1225317928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 586-6778 License No: 26170 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

CRUZ, LIZBETH, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1720580772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 12152350 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Clovis CUNHA, KENDRA, LCS4

Alternate Name: PRICE-DAVIS, KENDRA 334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500 Email:office@amindabove.c om NPI: 1932613569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 80135 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -2:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

CURLEY, ERIN, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

657 Scott Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 Email:patientservices@bia4a NSELING.COM utism.com NPI: 1871101352 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12369560 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis DANIELS, TAMARRA, BCB⁴

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1912405093 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 12153541 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DURAN, CORION D, MFT4

55 Shaw Ave, Ste 122 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 824-3779 Email:HMERAZ@SAACOU NPI: 1902341936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-3779 License No: 135140 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

ELIAS, ELIVERTO, LCS4 334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100

Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500

Email:office@amindabove.c

NPI: 1508222332 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 92665 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

ELOE, NATALIE N, ABA4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: HELMS, **NATALIE** 1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1144619248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 11417457 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Clovis FAIRCHILD, ADRIENNE, BCB⁴

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1427559053 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 11935947 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

2261 Villa Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1497224315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12257645 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Clovis

FLORIANO, ARIEL A, MFT4 106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1760970412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 110163 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FOREMAN, PATRICK C, MFT³

777 Minnewawa Ave, Ste 32

Clovis. CA 93612 (408) 559-3403 Email:office@lgtcgroup.com NPI: 1801144563 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (408) 559-3403 License No: 102254 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Clovis **GUIDRY, SHANNON P,** MFT⁴

1077 N Willow Ave, Ste 105 Pmb928 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 970-6541 Email:TGUIDRY@GUIDRYC OURMINDPSC.COM OUNSELING.COM NPI: 1023331311 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 970-6541 License No: 101851 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -10:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

HALIBURTON-RUDY. DAWN D, LCS³

777 Minnewawa Ave, Ste 32 Clovis, CA 93612 Clovis, CA 93612 (408) 559-3403 Email:office@lgtcgroup.com NPI: 1093212029 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (408) 559-3403 License No: 87354 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis HARRELL, SHEERA, PSY⁴ 1420 Shaw Avenue, Suite 102/117 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 202-3713 Email:SHARRELL@OWNY NPI: 1326550930 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 202-3713 License No: 32580 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 -5:00, Sat: 10:00 - 5:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

: 8:00 - 4:30

HICKENBOTTOM,
ANGELA N, MFT³
777 Minnewawa Ave, Ste 32
Clovis, CA 93612
(408) 559-3403
Email:office@lgtcgroup.com
NPI: 1679886279
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (408) 559-3403 License No: LMFT 102595 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

IBARRA, MARINA R, LCS4

334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500 Email:office@amindabove.c

om

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

om NPI: 1912389586 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 94261 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

JACKSON, MARK H, LCS4

106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D
Clovis, CA 93612
(559) 203-3775
Email:staff@minddivers.com
NPI: 1487976387
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 203-3775
License No: 60523
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Clovis JANTZEN, DAWN, BCB⁴

2261 Villa Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com

NPI: 1528569571 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 12041069 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

JOHNSON, JACQUELINE, MFT⁴

55 Shaw Ave, Ste 122 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 824-3779 Email:HMERAZ@SAACOU NSELING.COM NPI: 1255859294 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-3779 License No: 132809

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

877 N Dewitt,

KELLY, MONICA A, MFT³

Clovis, CA 93611 (725) 271-7801 Email:monica.lifebalance@g

mail.com

NPI: 1871748525 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (725) 271-7801 License No: MFC50615

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

KING, FRANCES A, LCS⁴

3114 Willow Ave, Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 229-1521 Email:FRANKIEKINGLCSW @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1548336589 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 229-1521

License No: 23607 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 6:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

KRALL, TERESA A, PSY⁴

334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500

Email:office@amindabove.c

NPI: 1134469562 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 712-8500 License No: 18581

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 3:00 - 3:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

KURTZ, MICHELLE S, LCS4

980 N Adler Ave, Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 978-8068

Email:michkurtz1@gmail.co

m

NPI: 1740367093 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 978-8068 License No: 21468

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:00 - 10:00, Sat : 7:00 - 5:00, Sun

: 7:00 - 5:00

Clovis LEWIS, SAMANTHA A, MFT⁴

530 S Dewitt, Ste 101 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 543-9280 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1215416391 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 543-9280 License No: 114779 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ, JULIA, BCA4

2261 Villa Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1609377548 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 188668 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL,

BCB⁴ 2261 Villa Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1821567025 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12364049 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MARTIN, MARTIN, BCB4

2261 Villa Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1588159909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12152077 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

MARTINEZ, MIGUEL, BCB4 657 Scott Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 Email:patientservices@bia4a Email:bdmckee@lightspeed.

utism.com NPI: 1295311157 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12365692

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

: 8:00 - 4:30

MCCART, NANCY A, LCS4

3114 Willow, Ste 102 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 797-5155 Email:nancymccart@att.net NPI: 1497829667 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 797-5155 License No: 12003 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 10:00 - 1:00, Sun

Clovis

MCKEE, BRUCE D, LCS4 1816 Decatur Ave. Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 446-1041

NPI: 1174672232 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 446-1041 License No: 6909

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MIGIRIAN-TELLEZ, KRISTEN, BCB4

Alternate Name: MIGIRIAN. KRISTEN 657 Scott Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 Email:patientservices@bia4a utism.com NPI: 1629573316 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884

License No: 11940178 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis **MIJANGOS MUNOZ, ANA,** BCB⁴

657 Scott Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 Email:patientservices@bia4a s@Healthnet.com utism.com NPI: 1053939843 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12366480

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MUNSELL, JEANNE M, MFT⁴

334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500 Email:office@amindabove.c

om

NPI: 1780990069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 27391 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis MYREN, JARRED, BCB4

1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService NPI: 1619433190 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090 License No: 11831990 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

NDIKA, NNENNA A, PSY4 Alternate Name: ORU-KALU,

NNENNA 180 W Shaw Ave, Ste B Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-6600 Email:RMANZANEDO@VH

T.ORG

NPI: 1740604321 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-6600 License No: 27662

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Clovis NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: QUIENT, KATHERINE L 1420 Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 460-9090 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1225481286 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-9090

License No: 11622623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

NUNEZ, ROSELYN E, LCS4 106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D

Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1538354634 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 89709

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

OTTEN, REBECCA A, MFT4 2491 Alluvial Ave, Pb 627

Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 549-6066

Email:THATSART4U@AOL.

COM

NPI: 1659405785 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 549-6066 License No: 46527

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

6:00 - 6:00

PETROVICH, MICHAEL, PSY⁴

3097 Willow Ave, Ste 5 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 586-6778 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1104985928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 586-6778 License No: 10178 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis PIPPIN, RUSSELL D, MFT4

55 Shaw Ave, Ste 115 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 825-1324 Email:areyes@fbhn.org NPI: 1710103387 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1324 License No: 40133 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RESSLER, ALLISON, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LIVERMORE, ALLISON 264 Clovis Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 760-4341 Email:allisonressler.lmft@g mail.com NPI: 1194195362 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 760-4341 License No: 111160 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis SANTANA-GUZMAN,

JULIE N, LPC4 Alternate Name: SANTANA, JULIE 1598 Shaw Ave, Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 795-5990 Email:INFO@FRESNOFAMI LYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1447726153 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 14716 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SCHMALL, DARIENNE, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

657 Scott Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (877) 242-2884 utism.com NPI: 1508361221 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12046148 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -

6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis SMITH, JULIAN S, MD4

255 W. Bullard Ave, Suite Clovis. CA 93612 (559) 299-2578 Email:CVIH@CVIH.ORG NPI: 1316002892 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 299-2578 License No: A95462 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SMITH, ROCHELLE, MFT4

2740 Herndon Ave, Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 299-2578 Email:CVIH@CVIH.ORG NPI: 1316327844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Email:patientservices@bia4a After Hours Phone Number: (559) 299-2578 License No: 94178 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

2261 Villa Ave. Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1003304437 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12151345 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

SOTO, JENNIFER, BCB4

THOMAS, SHEILA L, PSY4

8:00 - 4:30

334 Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 712-8500 Email:office@amindabove.c om NPI: 1689190159 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 712-8500 License No: 31752

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

TORRES, APRIL S, BCB4

2261 Villa Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1619341054 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 11519624 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

WALKER, SAMANTHA, MFT⁴

312 5th St, Ste A Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 765-6076

Email:samanthawlmft@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1023284049
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 765-6076

License No: LMFT80296 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 3:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis WILLARD, MELISSA M,

MFT⁴

106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-3775

Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1508145772

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 93335

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 9:00 - 6:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

WILSON, DAEDALYS R, MFT⁴

2740 Herndon Ave, Clovis, CA 93611 (559) 299-2578 Email:CVIH@CVIH.ORG NPI: 1558565556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 299-2578 License No: 51962 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

Clovis WINEGARDEN, DEBRA L, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: ANDERSON-WINEGARDE N, DEBRA 106 Pollasky Ave, Ste D Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com

NPI: 1346479227 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775

License No: 25442

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 9:00 - 6:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

WOLTER, DAVID J, MFT⁴

264 Clovis Ave, Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 545-7087 Email:DJOHN.WOLTER@G MAIL.COM NPI: 1679736250 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 545-7087

License No: 49749 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 8:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Clovis

YOUNG, ANDREW W, MFT⁴ 1271 Jefferson Ave, Unit A

Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 579-8052

Email:ANDREW.YOUNG33

@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1003412685 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 579-8052 License No: 135466

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:00 -

9:00, Sat : 7:00 - 9:00, Sun :

7:00 - 9:00

ZIMMERMAN, MICHAEL D, PSY³

642 Pollasky Ave, Ste 210 Clovis, CA 93612 (559) 298-5368 Email:ZIMMERMAN.MIKE@ SBCGLOBAL.NET NPI: 1336261833 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 298-5368

License No: 10502

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 6:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Coarsegold DOSS, CHRISTINE L, LCS4

35686 Hwy 41, Ste C Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559) 641-2695 Email:CDOSS@CHANGEG ROWTRANSFORM.COM NPI: 1255729760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 641-2695 License No: 64005 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DURRELL, BROOKE J, LCS³

Alternate Name: ASHLEY, **BROOKE** 35686 Hwy 41, Ste C Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559) 641-2695 Email:CDOSS@CHANGEG ROWTRANSFORM.COM NPI: 1821424003 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 641-2695 License No: 79898 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Coarsegold

ELLIOTT, MARIA DENISE, MFT⁴

30263 Horseshoe Dr. Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559) 760-1636 Email:elliott@sti.net NPI: 1023208311 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 760-1636 License No: LMFT43048 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

POUNDS, DAVID S, PSY4

42111 Road 415, Coarsegold, CA 93614 (559) 683-3365 Email:davidpoundsphd@yah oo.com NPI: 1154460970 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-3365 License No: 12409 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ADAPA, INDIRA D, MD4 7341 N First St. Ste 110

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 860-9314 Email:indiraadapa@yahoo.c NPI: 1588776918 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 860-9314 License No: A86927 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ADAPA, INDIRA D, MD4

1060 W Sierra Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 437-1111 Email:AART@BBMC-INC.C OM

NPI: 1588776918 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 437-1111 License No: A86927

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno AGUIRRE, VINCENT P. PSY⁴

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1306429907 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 32543 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

AGUIRRE, VINCENT P, PSY⁴

3443 W Shaw Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:Thesullivancenterforch ildren@sc4c.com NPI: 1306429907 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 32543

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:30 -3:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **ALBERTO, CHRISTINA,** BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1205337136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12149238 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ALBERTO, CHRISTINA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

m

NPI: 1205337136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12149238 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ALBIANI, DYLAN, BCB4

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1790288173 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12044764 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

ALBIANI, DYLAN, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut Fresno, CA 93710 ism.org NPI: 1790288173 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884 License No: 12044764 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ALDAYLAM, NADIRAH, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1013373745

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11937099 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ALDAYLAM, NADIRAH, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 (855) 223-7123 Email:kiimenez@acesaba.co 211

NPI: 1013373745 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11937099 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **ALGARNAWI, MEGAN M,** BCB⁴

Alternate Name: WESTERINEN. MEGAN 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1265852958 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11415857 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA, BCB⁴

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1285018598 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 11830773 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno
ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA,
BCB ⁴
6622 N Maroa Ave,

Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1285018598 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 11830773 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 275-2573 Email:info@appliedbehavior. com NPI: 1285018598 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 275-2573

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

License No: 11830773

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **ALVAREZ, JENNIFER,** BCB⁴

7413 N Cedar Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 930-2720 Email:OPAT@STANFORDM EDICALBILLING.COM NPI: 1912468208 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-2720 License No: 12259529 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00, Sat: 7:00 - 7:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ALVAREZ, JENNIFER, BCB⁴

5633 N Figarden Dr, Ste 116 125 E Barstow Ave, Ste 135 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 930-2720 Email:opat@stanfordmedical m billing.com NPI: 1912468208 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-2720 License No: 12259529

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00, Sat: 7:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ALVAREZ, KARINA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1639790322 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12157405

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

AMES-COTTO, CHRISTINA, MFT4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:MHN.ProviderService

NPI: 1932617644 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 132030 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno AMES-COTTO, CHRISTINA, MFT4

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1932617644 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 132030 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

8:00 - 4:30

AMIT, JESSICA L, ABA4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1881193944

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 12149888 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ANAND, RACHNA, ARN4

2740 S Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200

Email:mccred@clinicasierrav

ista.org

NPI: 1588203103 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: 95014070

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 8:00

8:00 - 8:00

ANDERSON, ARTHUR R, BCB⁴

605 E Mckinley Ave, Fresno, CA 93728 (408) 505-9727 Email:aroba900@gmail.com NPI: 1184114308 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (408) 505-9727 License No: 12046529 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

Fresno ANDERSON, CARRIE C, MFT⁴

3845 N Clark St, Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 621-2121

NPI: 1306196399 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 621-2121 License No: 114740 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

ANDERSON, LYNDSAE E, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1598175663 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11313951 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ANDERSON, LYNDSAE E, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:cblomgren@fresnorc.o Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1598175663 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11313951 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ARCHIBEK, SIENNA, BCB4 Alternate Name: WEAVER.

SIENNA 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

(855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1174854483 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11211596 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ARCHIBEK, SIENNA, BCB4 Alternate Name: WEAVER,

SIENNA

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1174854483 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11211596 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ASHLEY, SARAH, MFT4

6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 530-2827

Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI

ES.COM

NPI: 1043895436 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 530-2827

License No: LMFT139359 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ASHOKKUMAR, GWENDOLYN, BCB4

Alternate Name: MCCLAVE 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1710382981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11416435 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

7:00. Sat: 7:00 - 7:00. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ASLAM, MARIA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1528612553 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12364791

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ASSENZIO (FISH), LAUREN, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService

NPI: 1104361237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11624724

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ATWAL-KHANNA, SANJEEVAN, ARN4

2740 S Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200

Email:mccred@clinicasierrav

ista.org

NPI: 1437424447 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: 19736

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno AVILA, VANESSA R, BCB4

Mental Health Providers

1401 Fulton St, Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93721 (559) 348-9225

Email:VANESSA@ESPERA NZATS.COM

NPI: 1790029429 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 348-9225

License No: 11212411 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

AVILA, VANESSA R, BCB4 323 W Cromwell Ave, Ste

114

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 348-9225

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1790029429

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 348-9225 License No: 11212411

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BACHICHA, CHRISTINA,** LCS⁴

Alternate Name: DURAN, **CHRISTINA**

550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990

Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA MILYTHERAPY.COM

NPI: 1356463947 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 795-5990 License No: 74446

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

BACON, HIROMI K, LCS⁴
575 E Locust, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93720
(559) 344-5303
Email:HBACON@ASPENG
ROVEWHR.SPRUCECARE.

COM

NPI: 1932477742 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 344-5303

License No: LCSW72144 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BAILEY, BRITTANY, ABA4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:intake@autismlearnin

m

NPI: 1922577923 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12150482 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30 **BAILEY, BRITTANY, ABA**⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1922577923 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12150482 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BAIR, KILEY A, BCB⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearni gparters.com

NPI: 1982238648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12148043

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BAIRD, JONATHON, PSY4

1100 Shaw Ave, Suite 112 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 801-8944 Email:JONATHON.BAIRD@ VITALIZEPSYCH.COM NPI: 1568009561

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 801-8944

License No: 31195 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BAIRD, JONATHON, PSY4

7265 N 1st St, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93720
(559) 492-1560
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1568009561
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 492-1560

License No: 31195

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BAKER, DI'ANA G, MFT4

Alternate Name:
PETTENGILL, DI'ANA
1401 Fulton St, Ste 200
Fresno, CA 93721
(559) 348-9225
Email:VANESSA@ESPERA
NZATS.COM

NPI: 1861527087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 348-9225 License No: 37018

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BALANAG, ERIN, BCA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1023519352
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 188512

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BALDES, MINDY, BCB4

Alternate Name: KING,

MINDY

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711

(866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1023359288
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268

License No: 1095740 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BALINGIT, MARIA** OMAYMA M, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1679953921 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11520739 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BALINGIT, MARIA OMAYMA M, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1679953921

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11520739

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BANCROFT, LISA M, BCB4

Alternate Name: AGUILAR, LISA 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1083099493 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 11519200 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

BARRETO, JENNIFER N. BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

Alternate Name: MCCARTHY, JENNIFER **NICOLE** 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1326454778 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900

License No: 11416037 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BARRIGA, JAMIE, BCB4 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1558863050 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 12154647

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BARTON, CIERRA, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1922509710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11831312 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BAXTER, CARSON, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1528558947 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268

License No: 11939597 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BAZAN, YESENIA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1043792674 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12153020 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BAZAN, YESENIA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (559) 930-2720

NPI: 1043792674 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12153020

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BECERRIL, BRYANNA, BCB⁴

125 E Barstow Ave, Ste 135 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 930-2720 Email:opat@stanfordmedical billing.com NPI: 1801357199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

License No: 12152655 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

7:00, Sat: 7:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

(559) 930-2720

Fresno BECERRIL, BRYANNA,

BCB⁴ 7413 N Cedar Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 Email:OPAT@STANFORDM I.com EDICALBILLING.COM NPI: 1801357199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-2720 License No: 12152655 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00, Sat: 7:00 - 7:00, Sun:

BECERRIL, BRYANNA, BCB⁴

7:00 - 7:00

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1801357199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12152655

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BECKWITH, ELIKA, MFT4

4946 E Yale Ave, #101

Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 367-6839 Email:hopehealing.ftc@gmai

NPI: 1316197510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 367-6839 License No: 51705 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BECTON, ALICIA, LCP4

1300 E Shaw Ave, 149 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 554-9710 Email:MMCCOY@LIVEWEL LBHC.COM

NPI: 1609422815 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 554-9710 License No: 10285

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BERMUDEZ, MIRIAM, MFT4

6777 N Willow Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 440-1004 Email:JBROMO@CERDAS

NIFFIN.COM

NPI: 1740443233 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 440-1004 License No: 45636

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BHANDARI, STUTI, MD4

7780 N Fresno St, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 501-1004 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1982013975 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 501-1004 License No: A144972

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BLACK, DANELL T, LPC⁴

575 E Locust Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-0165

Email:therapy@danellblacklp Fresno, CA 93710

cc.com

NPI: 1194390955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-0165 License No: 12727

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BLACK, SUSAN, BCB4

Alternate Name: NORIO, SUSAN

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1578935409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11519264

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BLACK, SUSAN, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: NORIO, SUSAN 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co NPI: 1548392632

m

NPI: 1578935409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11519264

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BLAIR, KATRINA L, MFT⁴

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co NPI: 1497937775

m

NPI: 1548392632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 49607

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BLAIR, KATRINA L, MFT⁴ 2519 W Shaw Ave, #111

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME NTALHEALTH.COM

NPI: 1548392632
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 290-7142 License No: 49607

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:30 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BLAIR, VINCENT, MFT4

2519 W Shaw Ave, #111 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME NTALHEALTH.COM

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 290-7142 License No: 51015

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 6:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BLAIR, VINCENT, MFT4

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799 Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co

m

NPI: 1497937775
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 412-7799 License No: 51015

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BLOWERS, ANDREW P, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1114324191 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11417605 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BOLDT, CHRISTOPHER,** BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VAN **DEELAN-BOLDT CHRISTOPHER** 7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1649636069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11520958 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BOTELLO, GABRIELA, BCB⁴

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 650-7224 Email:FRESNOARS@MAX HEALTH.COM NPI: 1477159184 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 650-7224 License No: 12365576 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BOVINO, BRIAN C, BCB4

701 E Wood Duck Cir.

Fresno, CA 93730

(559) 575-8172

Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com NPI: 1699146472 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 11519856 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BOWDEN, HAYDEE A. BCB⁴

5140 N Fruit Ave.

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut a.com ism.ora NPI: 1548797491 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 11624154 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

Fresno BOYER, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1285127936 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12147518

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BOYER, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab Alternate Name:

NPI: 1285127936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12147518 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BRADLEY, JAKIOR M,** BCB⁴

Alternate Name: BRADLEY, **JAKIYA** Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1972073542 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12257646 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

BRADLEY, YVONNE, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

HERNANDEZ BRADLEY. **YVONNE** 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1700356326 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12153127 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Mental Health Providers Fresno

Fresno **BRANDON, WILLIAM H,** BCD⁴

7339 N 1st St, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (916) 729-3098 Email:Credentialing@learnin garts.com NPI: 1114246352

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (916) 729-3098 License No: 1041787 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:

8:00 - 5:00

BRAR, NIRMAL S, MD4 1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 115 Fresno, CA 93720

(559) 592-7300

Email:NBMDBILLER@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1710982608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 592-7300 License No: A73984 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BRAZE, SHEREE N, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1073969556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11622106 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BRAZE, SHEREE N, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1073969556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11622106 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BRICKER, EMELYN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1225483654 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518360 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BRICKER, EMELYN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1225483654

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11518360 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BRISTER, VANESSA, LCS4

516 W Shaw Ave, Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 201-0607 Email:VANESSA.BRISTER @ANSWERSINSIDE.ORG NPI: 1932791357 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 201-0607 License No: 99623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

BROESEL, RONDI L, LCS4

8:00 - 4:30

1099 E Champlain Dr, Ste A Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 226-5312 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:rbroesel@yahoo.com NPI: 1558417212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 226-5312

> Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

License No: 20731

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BROOKINS, ANTIONETTE** D, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: ALI, **ANTIONETTE** 5275 N 1st St. Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 709-9169 Email:Brookins.mentalhealth @gmail.com NPI: 1649330069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 709-9169 License No: 80890 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BROWN, DERRIC D, LCS4

5588 N Palm Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 214-7774 Email:derricbrownlcsw@gm ail.com NPI: 1962945063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 214-7774 License No: 82460 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -

5:30, Sat: 8:30 - 5:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **BROWNSTEIN, JEREMY,** LCS⁴

1141 W Shaw Ave, Ste 203 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 428-3176 Email:JEREMYLCSW@GM AIL.COM NPI: 1497182489 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 428-3176 License No: 86276 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -9:00, Sat: 9:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BRUNS, CHELSEY, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1306303367 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12153398 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BRUNS, CHELSEY, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:MARYKAYBUCKLEY

NPI: 1306303367 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12153398 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BUCKLEY, MARY K, LCS4

1341 W Bullard Ave, Ste 5 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 464-5279 Email:MARYKAYBUCKLEY LCSW@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1992045439 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 464-5279 License No: 11572 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

BUCKLEY, MARY K, LCS4 1357 W Shaw Ave, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 464-5279 LCSW@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1992045439 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 464-5279 License No: 11572 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB4

Alternate Name: WITHROW, **ROBYNNE** 701 E Wood Duck Cir, Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com NPI: 1679837843 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 11624667 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

746 / www.CalVivaHealth.org

Fresno

BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB4

Alternate Name: WITHROW, **ROBYNNE** 6622 N Maroa Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1679837843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 11624667

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -6:30. Sat: 8:00 - 3:00. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB4

Alternate Name: WITHROW. **ROBYNNE**

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 211

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1679837843 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 11624667 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BURGER, ALEXIS J, LCP4

Mental Health Providers

Fresno

6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 530-2827

Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI ES.COM

NPI: 1992344097 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 530-2827 License No: 13912

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BUXTON, LISA, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270 Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

om

NPI: 1467914101 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(888) 880-9270 License No: 12147237 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CABRERA, HECTOR E, LCS³ 1470 W Herndon Ave, Ste 300 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 252-2010 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1447454756 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 252-2010 License No: 21831

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CALAGUAS, CLIFFORD. BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1295201150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12260666 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CALAGUAS, CLIFFORD, BCB⁴ 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1295201150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12260666 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CAMACHO, HEIDI M, MFT4 Alternate Name: NORTON.

HEIDI

770 E Shaw Ave, Ste 230 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 691-6840 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:melissa@centralvalley familytherapy.com

NPI: 1770981482 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 691-6840 License No: 99799

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

<u>Fresno</u>

CANO, RENE, BCB4

8050 N Palm Ave, Suite 300 Fresno, CA 93711 (833) 227-3454 Email:INFO@360BHMAIL.C

OM

NPI: 1649738311 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (833) 227-3454 License No: 12044344 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

CARDENAS, MIRIAN, MFT⁴

5703 N. West Ave, Suite #101

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 740-3743

Email:MCARDENAS@VIDA COUNSELLOR.ORG

NPI: 1528444148 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 740-3743 License No: 118687

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CARDENAS, ROXANNA J,

BCB⁴ 1320 E Shaw Ave, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93710

(818) 235-1414 Email:INSURANCE@ACT-

WORKS.NET NPI: 1912466178

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(818) 235-1414 License No: 12149052

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CARDENAS, ROXANNA J, BCB⁴

1318 E Shaw Ave, Ste 308 Fresno, CA 93710 (818) 235-1414 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1912466178 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(818) 235-1414 License No: 12149052

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CARLOS, JUSTIN P, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1619479987 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11832939

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CARRIER, HEATHER E, MFT⁴

1616 W Shaw Ave, Ste D7 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 862-8212 Email:HEATHER.CARRIER @AOL.COM NPI: 1831655075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 862-8212

License No: 109786 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CARRILLO, ESTEFANA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MENDOZA, ESTEFANA 1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

ora

NPI: 1376050039
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 492-7900
License No: 12152100

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CARRILLO, ESTEFANA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MENDOZA, ESTEFANA 4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1376050039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12152100 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CARRILLO, ESTEFANA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MENDOZA, ESTEFANA 7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1376050039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12152100

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CARTER, JENNA, BCB4

5048 N Jackson Ave, Fresno, CA 93740 (559) 278-6773 Email:FBS_ADMIN@MAIL.F RESNOSTATE.EDU NPI: 1700340049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 278-6773 License No: 12151529 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CASTANEDA, ERICKA, BCB⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@autisml
earningpartners.com
NPI: 1477029411
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12157360
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

CASTANEDA, JOSE, BCB⁴ Alternate Name:

RODRIGUEZ 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1306316872 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12150959 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CASTILLO, LYDIA, BCB⁴ 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105

Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com
NPI: 1760952451
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276
License No: 12045149
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

CASTILLO, LYDIA, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1760952451
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12045149
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CASTILLO-ARMAS, EDGAR, MD³

1470 W Herndon Ave, Ste

300
Fresno, CA 93711
(559) 252-2010
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1851492847
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 252-2010
License No: A40267
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

CASTRO, RAYMOND STEPHEN, PSY⁴

8:00 - 4:30

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(559) 271-1186
Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER
VICES@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1225317928
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 271-1186
License No: 26170
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CASTRO, RAYMOND STEPHEN, PSY4 3443 W Shaw Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:Thesullivancenterforch ildren@sc4c.com NPI: 1225317928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 26170 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CASTRO, VANESSA C, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1982014668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1141509

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CATLY, ERWIN J, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1851861512 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12149465 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

CEJA, ANGELICA, MFT4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

351 E Barstow Ave, #102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 500-6744 ALFT.COM NPI: 1962959049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 500-6744 License No: 113465 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

Fresno CERDA, CINDY, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1073132080 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12157200 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CERDA, CLAUDIA E, PSY⁴

6777 N Willow Ave,

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 440-1004 Email:ANGELICA@CULTUR Email:cerda0518@sbcgloba I.net NPI: 1437252400 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 440-1004 License No: 17050 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CERDA, CLAUDIA E, PSY⁴ 6777 N Willow Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 440-1004 Email:JBROMO@CERDAS NIFFIN.COM NPI: 1437252400 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 440-1004 License No: 17050 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

CHACON, CLARET, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1508341199 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12156509 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

750 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno

Fresno	
CHACON, CLARET, BC 6177 N Thesta Ave, Stering Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesabam NPI: 1508341199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Numb (855) 223-7123 License No: 12156509 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:0430, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Su 8:00 - 4:30	103 a.co per:
CHAE, ASHLEY, BCB ⁴ 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesabam	
NDI: 113/602063	

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.com

NPI: 1134602063

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 223-7123

License No: 12155902

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CHAE, ASHLEY, BCB⁴ 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1134602063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155902 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30 CHANG, GINA, BCD⁴ Alternate Name: MOMSEN, GINA 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1639442502 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1073373 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CHANG, JUDY C, PSY4 4820 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 840-2657 Email:SEEDSOFHOPEPC@ OUTLOOK.COM NPI: 1790153849 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 840-2657 License No: 29404 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30 CHAVEZ, KARINA, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1710474150 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12152643

8:00 - 4:30

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Frasno

7339 N 1st St, Ste 110
Fresno, CA 93720
(916) 729-3098
Email:Credentialing@learnin
garts.com
NPI: 1588165633
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(916) 729-3098
License No: 11829185
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CHAVIRA, AMANDA, BCB4

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157

Email:INFO@TALKTEAMAB

A.COM

NPI: 1588165633 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 330-1157 License No: 11829185 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CHAVIRA, MELINDA, BCB4

1782 E Bullard, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 515-6485 Email:BICC.ADMIN@BICCC **ENTRALCAL.COM** NPI: 1144723826 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6485 License No: 11935885 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

5:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CHEN, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1144713777 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12156677

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CHEN, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1144713777

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12156677 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CLEARY, SARADA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Fresno, CA 93711

NPI: 1730687930 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155900 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CLEARY, SARADA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

> NPI: 1730687930 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155900

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

COATS, KAJZA, BCB4 Alternate Name: MAYE,

KAJZA 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

(866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1083954200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268

License No: 11313256 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

COLEMAN WACLAWSKI. MEGHAN, BCB4

Alternate Name: COLEMAN 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1851624761 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11313826 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno COLLET, TERI L, LCS4

Alternate Name: TERI CRILLY; TERI JOHNSON 2490 W Shaw, Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 248-8579 Email:kcromwell@hindshosp

ice.ora

NPI: 1104253046 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 248-8579 License No: 15675 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

COLLINS, MATTHEW, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1699150904 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11518629 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **COLLINS, MATTHEW,** BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co a.com

NPI: 1699150904 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518629 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CONARD, JOHN J, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:CONFINOJLMFT@G

NPI: 1730423344 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1041488 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CONARD, JOHN J, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1730423344 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1041488 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CONFINO, JULES, MFT⁴ 3649 W Beechwood Ave,

Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 435-6861 MAIL.COM NPI: 1154403897

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 435-6861

License No: MFC15192 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

2490 W Shaw,

COOPER-SOOD, MICHELLE F, LCS⁴

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 248-8579 Email:kcromwell@hindshosp

ice.org

NPI: 1376828236 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 248-8579 License No: 81023 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CORDOVA, CAROLINA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1013689496 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12153332 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CORNEJO, ARLENNE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1255839478 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11939628

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CORNEJO, ARLENNE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1255839478 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11939628 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CORONA, AMBAR O, ABA4

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1245729680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12151520 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CORONA, AMBAR O, ABA⁴ 8:00 - 4:30

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1245729680 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12151520 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CORTEZ, COLETTE Y, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1922485143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11417425 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

CORTEZ, COLETTE Y, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co MILYTHERAPY.COM

NPI: 1922485143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11417425

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CRANKE, MICHELLE, MFT4

2490 W Shaw, Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 248-8579

Email:kcromwell@hindshosp

ice.org

NPI: 1184135840 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 248-8579 License No: 117856

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

CRISANTO, GEORGINA, MFT⁴

550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA NPI: 1164546784 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 116201 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CRISPIN-SEGOVIA, SONIA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: CRISPIN, SONIA 1320 E Shaw Ave, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93710 (818) 235-1414 Email:INSURANCE@ACT-WORKS.NET

NPI: 1285193276 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (818) 235-1414 License No: 11938355 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CRISPIN-SEGOVIA, SONIA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: CRISPIN, SONIA
1318 E Shaw Ave, Ste 308
Fresno, CA 93710
(818) 235-1414
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1285193276
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(818) 235-1414
License No: 11938355
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno CROMWELL, KATHLEEN M. LCS⁴

Alternate Name:
MEREDITH, KATHLEEN
2490 W Shaw,
Fresno, CA 93711
(559) 248-8579
Email:kcromwell@hindshosp

ice.org

NPI: 1932544376 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 248-8579 License No: 24168 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

CRUZ, CRESENCIA V, MFT⁴

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

1551 E Shaw, Ste 139
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 320-0490
Email:mmatinzo@faihp.org
NPI: 1366839904
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 320-0490
License No: 107963
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

Fresno CRUZ, CRESENCIA V, MFT⁴

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1366839904 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 107963 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CRUZ, HERBERT, MD⁴ Alternate Name: HERBERT

CRUZ 2505 Merced, Fresno, CA 93721 (760) 446-7978 Email:emuniz@omnifamilyh ealth.org

NPI: 1023107513 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (760) 446-7978

License No: G57966 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

<u>Fresno</u>

ES.COM

CRUZ, JESSICA M, MFT⁴
6276 N 1st St, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 530-2827
Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI

NPI: 1447778931 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 530-2827 License No: 125152

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CRUZ, JESSICA M, MFT⁴ 8455 N Millbrook Ave, Ste

110

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 260-0224

Email:JESSICA@JESSICAC LMFT.COM

NPI: 1447778931 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 260-0224

License No: 125152 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 9:00, Sat : 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

CRUZ, LIZBETH, BCB4

5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1720580772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 12152350 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

CURLEY, ERIN, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut (855) 223-7123 ism.org NPI: 1871101352 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12369560 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno DANELL, CATELYNN, BCB⁴

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270 Email:info@butterflyeffects.c NPI: 1962017608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270 License No: 12261252 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DANG, KIMBERLY, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 NPI: 1508364548 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

License No: 11939993

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DANG, KIMBERLY, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1508364548 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11939993 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DANIELS, TAMARRA, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102. Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1912405093 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 12153541 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno

DASILVA, ALLISON, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711

(866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1699321356 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268

License No: 12041553 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

DE ALBA, VERONICA, LCS⁴

1398 W Indianapolis Ave. Suite 101, Suite 101 Fresno, CA 93705 (559) 930-5962 Email:VERONICA@DEALB ACOUNSELING.COM NPI: 1912125071 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-5962 License No: 23985 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DE SHAY, BELINDA, ARN4

1551 E Shaw, Ste 139 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 320-0490 Email:mmatinzo@faihp.org

NPI: 1811201924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 320-0490 License No: 21101

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

DEARING, MELISSA R, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: BRIDEGROOM, RISINGER 659 W Shaw Ave, Ste E Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 449-2730 Email:Melissadearingpsy.d @protonmail.com NPI: 1760403950 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 449-2730 License No: 20546 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DEGAETANO, SEAN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1336607761 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12259917 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

DEGAETANO, SEAN, BCB⁴ 8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Fresno, CA 93704

NPI: 1336607761 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12259917 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DELA TORRE, CAROL, LCS⁴

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 226-2273 Email:cdelatorre@northstarf amilycenter.org NPI: 1508112368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 226-2273 License No: LCSW16066 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DELA TORRE, CAROL, LCS⁴

659 W Shaw, Ste C (559) 647-1546 Email:CAROL.DLTRR@GM AIL.COM NPI: 1508112368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 647-1546 License No: LCSW16066 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **DELA TORRE, CAROL,** LCS⁴

1175 W Shaw Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 647-1546 Email:carol.dltrr@gmail.com NPI: 1508112368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 647-1546 License No: LCSW16066 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DELA TORRE, CAROL, LCS⁴

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 878-2158 Email:MARY@NORTHSTA RFAMILYCENTER.ORG NPI: 1508112368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 878-2158 License No: LCSW16066 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **DELGADO, AMANDA,** BCB⁴

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157 Email:INFO@TALKTEAMAB A.COM NPI: 1659791648 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-1157 License No: 11415930 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DELGADO, ASHLEY C, MFT⁴

8:00 - 4:30

: 8:00 - 4:30

8050 N Palm Ave, Ste 300 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 389-5805 Email: ASHLEYDELGADOL MFT@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1356710388 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 389-5805 License No: 122489 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -12:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun

Fresno DIAZ, TYLER M, MFT⁴

2350 W Shaw Ave, Ste 116 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 573-4194 Email:VMSCOUNSELINGS ERVICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1427363639 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 573-4194 License No: 86361 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DICKINSON, DIANA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1164981304

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12149299 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DICKINSON, DIANA, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1164981304 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12149299 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

DIMARUCUT, JESSICA N, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

NPI: 1407342819

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11831357 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno DIMARUCUT, JESSICA N, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1407342819 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11831357 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DOBLE, MELISSA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1962926063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11726287 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DOBLE, MELISSA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1962926063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11726287 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

DOLLARHIDE, LAUREN N, MFT⁴

5151 N Palm Ave Ste 200. Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 321-7923 Email:LAUREN@LNDTHER APY.COM NPI: 1528549854 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 321-7923

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

License No: 125761

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno DONALDSON, MICHELLE D. MFT⁴

2501 W Shaw Ave, Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 871-2683 Email:MDONALDSON@UN WIREDBB.COM NPI: 1508124066 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 871-2683 License No: 52931 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DUARTE, ANGELINA, BCA⁴

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270 Email:info@butterflyeffects.c om

NPI: 1659881886 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270 License No: 178138

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno DURAN, CORION D, MFT4

7555 N Del Mar Ave, Ste Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 824-3779 Email:hmeraz@saacounseli ng.com

NPI: 1902341936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-3779 License No: 135140 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

DYKE, JENNIFER R, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1407230832 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518649

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

DYKE, JENNIFER R, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1407230832 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518649

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

EAGERTON, ERIKA U, PSY⁴

5080 N Fruit Ave, #102 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 493-5609 Email:INFO@NUCLEUSBE HAVIORALHEALTH.COM NPI: 1932583770 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 493-5609 License No: 30430 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno **ECKER, DANIELLE R,** MFT⁴

3121 E Olive Ave, Fresno, CA 93702 (559) 229-8473 Email:INFO@CANNMAKEA DIFFERENCE.ORG NPI: 1184918088 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 229-8473 License No: 103565 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

EDWARDS, JACOB, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1124547427 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11830133

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno EGGERS, KRISTIE M, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: KRISTIE TURNER 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1740646140 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11938189

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ELLISON, THERESA L, MFT⁴

1357 W Shaw Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 545-4618 Email:THERESA_ELLISON @YAHOO.COM NPI: 1801244181 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 545-4618 License No: 79605 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:30 -

4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ELOE, NATALIE N, ABA4

Alternate Name: HELMS. NATALIE 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1144619248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

EMPEY, SARAH C, BCB4

License No: 11417457

Alternate Name: AINSWORTH, SARAH 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1083073563 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12149220

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

EPP, JENNIFER A, BCB4

Alternate Name: BERGHOUDIN, JENNIFER 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1558748467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11518056 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

EPP, JENNIFER A, BCB4

Alternate Name: BERGHOUDIN, JENNIFER 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1558748467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11518056 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ERIKSEN, CRYSTAL, BCB4

Alternate Name: AKANIRO, CRYSTAL

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1053785246 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11519656 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ERIKSEN, CRYSTAL, BCB4

Alternate Name: AKANIRO. CRYSTAL 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

(855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co NPI: 1780067215

NPI: 1053785246 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11519656

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **ERTOLA, BRITTANY J,** BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1780067215 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11832995 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

ERTOLA, BRITTANY J, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kiimenez@acesaba.co COM m

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11832995 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ESTRADA, REBECA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1073083796 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12040976 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

EXLINE, ANNISA P, MFT4

7170 N Financial Dr, Ste 110 FAN, ZHE A, BCB4 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 691-6840 Email:MELISSA@CENTRAL VALLEYFAMILYTHERAPY.

NPI: 1518623131 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 691-6840 License No: 129094

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FAIRCHILD, ADRIENNE, BCB⁴

5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1427559053 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 11935947 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1609345693 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12042440 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **FELDMAN MURPHY,** EMILY, BCB4

Alternate Name: FELDMAN **EMILY** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kiimenez@acesaba.co (559) 437-1117

NPI: 1194069716 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11312727 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

FERANDEZ DE SOTO, MATEO, MD⁴

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: FERANDEZ-DE SOTO, **MATEO** 1060 W Sierra Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 437-1111 Email:AART@BBMC-INC.C OM NPI: 1316059751 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 437-1111 License No: A 40927 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FERANDEZ DE SOTO, MATEO, MD⁴

Alternate Name:

FERANDEZ-DE SOTO. MATEO 7171 N Cedar Ave, Fresno, CA 93720 Email:aart@bbmc-inc.com

NPI: 1316059751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 437-1117

License No: A 40927 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -3:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FERNANDEZ, DUYEN T, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: FERNANDEZ, DONNA 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Cultural Competence

NPI: 1821404294 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11416758 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FERNANDEZ, DUYEN T, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: FERNANDEZ. DONNA 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1821404294 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11416758 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

(855) 223-7123

FERRER, JENNIFER, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1063913291 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12261218 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

FIORI, SHARK, BCB4 5325 N Fresno St. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

NPI: 1417689696 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270 License No: 12364073 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

FLORES, ADRIAN M, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1689180713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11728328 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno
FLORES, ADRIAN M, BCB4
6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co
m
NPI: 1689180713

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11728328

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

FLORES, JENNIFER S, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1962846816 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12044249

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FLORES, JENNIFER S, BCB⁴

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 o (855) 223-7123 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CESABA.COM NPI: 1962846816 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12044249 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FLORES, JENNIFER S, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1962846816 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12044249 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB⁴

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1497224315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12257645 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. org

NPI: 1497224315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12257645

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB4

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1497224315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12257645 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FLORIANO, ARIEL A, MFT4

7575 N Cedar Ave, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1760970412 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 110163

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

FORD, LAUREN, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1750843249 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12363529 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

FORELO, JANET, LCS4

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

5150 N 6th St, Ste 116 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 675-8357 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1811243132 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 675-8357 License No: 80739 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -1:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 9:00 - 12:00

Fresno FORSYTHE, VICTORIA J. BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1912307893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11415137 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FOX, DAVID A, MD4 3443 W Shaw Ave.

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:Thesullivancenterforch VICES@GMAIL.COM ildren@sc4c.com NPI: 1144374091 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186

License No: G34063 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:30 - 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FOX, DAVID A, MD4

1111 E. Herndon Ave, Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1144374091 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: G34063 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

FOX, DAVID A, MD4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER NPI: 1144374091 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: G34063 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

Fresno

FREITAS, SHELBY, BCB4 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1588159297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11830784 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

FREITAS, SHELBY, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1588159297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11830784 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

GAMINO, ROSE T, MFT4

Fresno, CA 93711

1616 W.Shaw Ave, Ste D1

Fresno **FUENTES CALDERON,** ANA, BCB4

Alternate Name: FUENTES **CALDERON** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1639602691 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1204657 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FUENTES CALDERON, ANA, BCB4

Alternate Name: FUENTES **CALDERON** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1639602691 **Cultural Competence**

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1204657 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Training Completed: No

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno FUENTES, HALEY I, MFT4 550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Email:Credentialing@learnin MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1245809052 Email:kiimenez@acesaba.co Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 124427

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 8:00

FULSTER, CRAIG, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1447739800 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 12259785 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

GAGNON, JOHN E, BCB4 7339 N 1st St, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (916) 729-3098 garts.com

Mental Health Providers

Fresno

NPI: 1467841387 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (916) 729-3098 License No: 1149623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

GAIL, LANDON, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

GAIL, LANDON, BCB⁴
1849 N Helm St, Ste 106
Fresno, CA 93727
(805) 979-9941
Email:INSURANCE@ACHIE
VEIT.US
NPI: 1427541648
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After March 2 Phase Absorb and After March 2 Phase

After Hours Phone Number: (805) 979-9941 License No: 12369582

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GAMINO, ROSE T, MFT4

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 978-4663

License No: 48756

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GARCIA, CHRISTIAN, BCB⁴ 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1942702451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12043216 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

GARCIA, KELSEY B, MFT4 1040 E Herndon Ave. Ste

101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 422-0077

Email:LOIS@HEARTSTREN

GTHCOACHING.COM NPI: 1730555301 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 422-0077 License No: 131085 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

GARCIA, KELSEY B, MFT⁴ 1040 E Herndon Ave, Suite

101 Fresno, CA 93720

(559) 492-7489 Email:KELSEY@WELLSPRI

NGIFC.COM NPI: 1730555301 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7489 License No: 131085 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GARCIA-GAMBOA, GRISELDA, BCB4

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter. org

NPI: 1013594159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 12148245 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GARCIA-GAMBOA, GRISELDA, BCB4

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1013594159 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12148245 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GARCIA-GAMBOA, GRISELDA. BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1013594159 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12148245 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S,** MD^4

1350 S Orange Ave, Fresno, CA 93702 (559) 457-5200 Email:mccred@clinicasierrav

ista.org

NPI: 1427190487 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: A64095 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S, MD^4

2740 S Elm Ave, Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200 Email:mccred@clinicasierrav ista.org NPI: 1427190487

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 457-5200 License No: A64095 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 8:00

Fresno

GARZA, RYANNE A, BCB4

Alternate Name: RYANNE AMOMONPON 7413 N Cedar Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 930-2720 Email:OPAT@STANFORDM EDICALBILLING.COM NPI: 1730574955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

(559) 930-2720 License No: 11517956

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00. Sat: 7:00 - 7:00. Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

GARZA, RYANNE A, BCB4

Alternate Name: RYANNE AMOMONPON 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1730574955 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11517956

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GARZA, RYANNE A, BCB4

Alternate Name: RYANNE **AMOMONPON** 125 E Barstow Ave. Ste 135 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 930-2720 Email:opat@stanfordmedical NPI: 1588079255 billing.com NPI: 1730574955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-2720 License No: 11517956 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00. Sat: 7:00 - 12:00. Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

GASTELUM, PAULINA M. BCB⁴

Alternate Name: GASTELUM FIGUEROA. PAULINA 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1609377670 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11832138 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GIRI, ADITI, MD4

Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 501-1004 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 501-1004 License No: A162034 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

7780 N Fresno St, Ste 105

GODINEZ, BLANCA L, LCS⁴

3845 N Clark St, Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 621-2121

NPI: 1477008019 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 621-2121 License No: 97587 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

GOITEIN, MEGAN E, BCB4 Alternate Name: DAWSON,

MEGAN

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1235517186 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518266 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

GOITEIN, MEGAN E, BCB⁴
Alternate Name: DAWSON, MEGAN
6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:cblomgren@fresnorc.o 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

NPI: 1235517186 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11518266 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno Fresno Fresno Fresno GOMEZ, ALYSSA, BCB4 GOMEZ, ERIK, BCB4 GOMEZ, GLORIA, BCB4 GOMEZ, KARINA, LCS4 1849 N Helm St, Ste 106 1945 N Fine, Ste 100 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93727 Fresno, CA 93727 (855) 223-7123 (855) 223-7123 (805) 979-9941 (556) 457-5200 Email:credentialing@acesab Email:INSURANCE@ACHIE Email:CREDENTIALING@A Email:MHN.ProviderService **VEIT.US** a.com CESABA.COM s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1194116400 NPI: 1942794599 NPI: 1023510682 NPI: 1821464272 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 (805) 979-9941 (855) 223-7123 (556) 457-5200 License No: 11830716 License No: LCSW115272 License No: 12363549 License No: 12149780 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun: 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30 8:00 - 4:30 7:00 - 8:00 8:00 - 4:30 GOMEZ, GLORIA, BCB4 GOMEZ, GLORIA, BCB4 GOMEZ, MARICELA, MFT4 GOMEZ, ALYSSA, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93710 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 223-7123 (855) 223-7123 (855) 223-7123 (559) 795-5990 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:credentialing@acesab Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA MILYTHERAPY.COM a.com NPI: 1194116400 NPI: 1023510682 NPI: 1023510682 NPI: 1891169033 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 (855) 223-7123 (855) 223-7123 (559) 795-5990 License No: 11830716 License No: 12149780 License No: 12149780 License No: 123206 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00. Sat: 7:00 - 8:00. Sun:

7:00 - 8:00

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GOMEZ, REBECCA R, MFT⁴

377 W Fallbrook Ave, Ste 109 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 797-1880

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1639238785 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 797-1880 License No: 53986

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GOMEZ, WENDY, ABA4

Alternate Name: GARCIA, WENDY

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1720544208 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: 12046415 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GOMEZ, WENDY, ABA4 Alternate Name: GARCIA,

WENDY 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276

Email:intake@autismlearnin aparters.com

NPI: 1720544208 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12046415

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 3:00. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GONZALES, TIFFANY S. BCB⁴

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157 Email:INFO@TALKTEAMAB

A.COM

NPI: 1174985436 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-1157

License No: 11519093 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno GREER, ASHLEY, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1174029367 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12044474

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GRIFFITH, LOIS K, MFT4 Alternate Name: JENSEN,

LOIS K

1040 E Herndon Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 422-0077

Email:lois@heartstrengthcoa a.com ching.com

NPI: 1407153687 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 422-0077 License No: 48295

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **GUCHO, FLORENTINA,** BCB⁴

5588 N Palm Ave, Ste 2 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 899-9047 Email:ASALAZAR@AUTISM INTERVENTIONISTS.COM NPI: 1962866160 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 899-9047 License No: 11521183 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GUTIERREZ-LARIOS, TANIA. BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1619483708 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 11728253 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **GUTIERREZ-LARIOS,** TANIA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1619483708 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11728253 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GUZMAN, VALERIE, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

NPI: 1174175293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270

License No: 12261242 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HABROUN, NAMAZ, BCB4

6255 N Fresno St, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 341-5034 Email:GVUE@INNOVATIVE

MINDSABA.COM NPI: 1710181185

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 341-5034 License No: 11934549

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HAMALA, DEMETRIUS, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1942701263 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12152469

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

HAMOR, MARIEL, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1730696303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11936365

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HAMOR, MARIEL, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co HARRIS, CATHERINE G,

NPI: 1730696303 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11936365

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HARRIS, CATHERINE G,

Alternate Name: TOTH, CATHERINE/ POU. CATHERINE

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co

PSY⁴

NPI: 1871743880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 22197 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

PSY⁴

Alternate Name: TOTH, CATHERINE/ POU, CATHERINE 2519 W Shaw Ave, #111 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME

NTALHEALTH.COM NPI: 1871743880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 290-7142 License No: 22197

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HAYDEN, KATHY A, MFT ⁴
1305 West Bullard,
Fresno, CA 93711
(559) 253-3108
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1396963641
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 253-3108
License No: 28468
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

HAYDEN, KATHY A, MFT4 1305 W Bullard Ave, Ste 8 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 599-9178 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1396963641 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 599-9178 License No: 28468 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

Fresno HAZIM, HANI A, BCB4 5588 N Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:credentialing@starofc a.com NPI: 1275188633 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008 License No: 11829554 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30 HEFFNER, NATALIE, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1275054496 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11726560 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HEITZIG, HAYLEY S, BCB4 1782 E Bullard, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 515-6485 ENTRALCAL.COM NPI: 1184973430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6485 License No: 1073401 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30 HEIZMANN, NICOLE, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1437657772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12259606 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HEIZMANN, NICOLE, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:BICC.ADMIN@BICCC Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1437657772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12259606 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

HELMUTH, HOLLY, BCB4 7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1962972612 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12259032 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HENDRICKSEN, NORMAN E. PSY⁶

Alternate Name: NORMAN HENDRICKSON 807 N Van Ness Ave, Fresno, CA 93728 (559) 499-1233 Email:61balbains@att.net NPI: 1649371212 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 499-1233 License No: 5938 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

HER, JENNIFER M, MFT⁴ 770 East Shaw Ave, Suite 101

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 549-0083 Email:JENNIFERHERLMFT @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1730441189 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 549-0083 License No: 105006 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 5:00, Sun :

Fresno HERNANDEZ, JACINDA L, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: PELTZ, JACINDA 516 W Shaw Ave, Suite 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 221-2584 Email:INFO@ROOTEDVITA LITYHEALTH.COM NPI: 1083143648 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 221-2584 License No: 29810 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HERNANDEZ, JACINDA L, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: PELTZ,
JACINDA
516 W Shaw Ave, Ste 200
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 221-2584
Email:JHERNANDEZ.PHD
@HUSHMAIL.COM
NPI: 1083143648
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 221-2584
License No: 29810
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HERNANDEZ, RACHEL C, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SOLO,
RACHEL
6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

1300 E Shaw Ave
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 554-9710
Email:MMCCOY@
LBHC.COM
NPI: 1093077141

m

NPI: 1003293796
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 223-7123
License No: 11518134
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

HERNANDEZ, RACHEL C, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SOLO,

RACHEL
6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:credentialing@acesab
a.com
NPI: 1003293796
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 223-7123
License No: 11518134

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HERNANDEZ, STACI A, MFT⁴

1300 E Shaw Ave, 149
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 554-9710
Email:MMCCOY@LIVEWEL
LBHC.COM
NPI: 1093077141
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 554-9710
License No: 88921
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

HERNANDEZ, STACI A, MFT³

4440 N First St,
Fresno, CA 93726
(559) 229-2000
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1093077141
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 229-2000
License No: 88921
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

HIATT, ALLISON, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1235623471

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12365842 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HIATT, ALLISON, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (559) 412-7799

NPI: 1235623471 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12365842 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HIXSON, CHERYL A, MFT4 Alternate Name: CORDOVA,

CHERYL 6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 530-2827 Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI

ES.COM NPI: 1306398805 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 530-2827 License No: 105273 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HOEHING, DOUGLAS E, PSY⁴

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co Email:MICHELLEH1137@Y

NPI: 1568610913 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 21474 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -

5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 6:00, Sun:

9:00 - 6:00

HOEHING, DOUGLAS E, PSY⁴

2519 W Shaw Ave, #111 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME NTALHEALTH.COM NPI: 1568610913 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 290-7142 License No: 21474 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HOLGUIN, MICHELLE, MFT⁴

5588 N Palm Ave,

Fresno, CA 93704

(559) 549-3694 AHOO.COM NPI: 1790813186 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 549-3694 License No: 47781 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HOLLAND, AMY J, MD⁴

1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 109 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 240-6550 Email:OFFICE@ADMINDAB OVE.COM NPI: 1891912465 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-6550 License No: C173129 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HOLLY, AMALIE D, BCB4

Alternate Name: BRUNER, AMALIE D 2377 W Shaw Ave, Fresno, CA 93711

(209) 604-5969

iorcenter.com NPI: 1285978510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (209) 604-5969 License No: 1031320 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HOLMES, KAITLYN, BCB4

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 650-7224 Email:FRESNOARS@MAX

HEALTH.COM NPI: 1336612316 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 650-7224 License No: 12151990

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno HOLMES, KAITLYN, BCB4

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 BCB4 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 Email:CREDENTIALING@A

Email:lindam@genesisbehav NPI: 1336612316 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12151990

CESABA.COM

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HUERTA, RENE R, MFT4

550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Fresno, CA 93710 MILYTHERAPY.COM

NPI: 1417334228 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 795-5990 License No: 125322

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 5:00, Sun:

9:00 - 5:00

Fresno

HUNTLEY, SHEALYNN A,

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1568958940 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11831191 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HUNTLEY, SHEALYNN A, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co org

NPI: 1568958940 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 11831191 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

IBARRA, MARINA R, LCS4

1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 109 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 240-6550

Email:OFFICE@ADMINDAB

OVE.COM

NPI: 1912389586 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-6550 License No: 94261

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 11:00 -4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

INGERSOLL, JORDAN, BCB⁴

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1437629185 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12150506 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno INGERSOLL, JORDAN, BCB⁴

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104
Fresno, CA 93722
(559) 492-7900
Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1437629185 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12150506 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

INGERSOLL, JORDAN, BCB⁴

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1437629185 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12150506

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ISHMAEL, LEE ANNE, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SERNA, LEE ANNE 7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105

Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1609119114 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: 11521116 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

ISSA, HOSAM, BCB⁴ 8050 N Palm Avenue, Suite 300

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 499-8246

Email:CREDENTIAL@KON MEDICALCONSULTING.CO

M

NPI: 1023495652
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 499-8246

License No: 11830639 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno JACKSON, MARIANNE L, BCD⁴

5048 N Jackson Ave, Fresno, CA 93740 (559) 278-6773 Email:FBS_ADMIN@MAIL.F RESNOSTATE.EDU NPI: 1841623790 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 278-6773 License No: 1073824 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 12:00, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

JACKSON, MARK H, LCS⁴ 7575 N Cedar Ave, Ste 102

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com

NPI: 1487976387 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 203-3775 License No: 60523 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JANTZEN, DAWN, BCB⁴
1233 W Shaw Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 727-8274
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1528569571
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 727-8274
License No: 12041069

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

JANTZEN, DAWN, BCB4

6622 N Maroa Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1528569571 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12041069

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JANTZEN, DAWN, BCB4

1111 E Herndon Ave. Ste 211

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1528569571 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 12041069 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

JANZ, HEATHER W, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: WALKER, HEATHER M

1357 West Shaw Ave, Ste

100

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 825-1205

Email:HELP@JANZTHERA

PY.COM

NPI: 1659781391 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1205

License No: 94996

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JANZ, HEATHER W, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: WALKER, HEATHER M 6089 N 1st St. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 825-1205

Email:HEATHER@JANZTH

ERAPY.COM NPI: 1659781391 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1205

License No: 94996 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

JANZ, HEATHER W, MFT4

Alternate Name: WALKER. HEATHER M 6089 North First St, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710

(559) 825-1205

Email:heather@janztherapy.

NPI: 1659781391 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 825-1205 License No: 94996

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JENSEN, MARIAH, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

NPI: 1689138927 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270 License No: 12151911 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

JENSEN, PATTY R, MFT4

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: TELLES, PATRICIA R 5588 N Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 977-4492 Email:PATTYRJENSEN@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1942336409

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 977-4492 License No: 31700

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 4:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JENSEN, WILLEM S, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1831621523 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268

License No: 12151083 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

JOHNSON, ALEXANDER, PSY⁴

1100 Shaw Ave, Suite 112 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 801-8944 Email:JONATHON.BAIRD@ VITALIZEPSYCH.COM NPI: 1568108744 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 801-8944 License No: 33319

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno JOHNSON, JACQUELINE, MFT⁴

7555 N Del Mar Ave, Ste 206 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 824-3779 Email:hmeraz@saacounseli

ng.com

NPI: 1255859294 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-3779 License No: 132809 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

JORDAN, DANIELLE, BCB4 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1407276314 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 255-5900 License No: 11415886 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno JOST, ROBERT, BCB4

1320 E Shaw Ave, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93710 (818) 235-1414 Email:INSURANCE@ACT-WORKS.NET NPI: 1174935654 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (818) 235-1414 License No: 11410410 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

JUNG, LAUREN W, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co CANCHE NPI: 1871912857

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11415672 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

JUSTO, ANDREA, BCB4 Alternate Name: ANDREA

CANCHE

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1396246062 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12147179 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

JUSTO, ANDREA, BCB4 Alternate Name: ANDREA 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co gparters.com

NPI: 1396246062 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12147179 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno KAHLE, REBECCA M, MFT⁴

1616 W Shaw, Ste D1 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 903-6622 Email:SERENITYMENTALH EALTHSOLUTIONS@YAHO O.COM

NPI: 1477918225 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 903-6622 License No: 119170 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 2:00. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

KALOMIRIS, KELLEY, ABA⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin NPI: 1396236485 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149587

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno KALOMIRIS, KELLEY, ABA⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@autisml
earningpartners.com
NPI: 1396236485
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12149587
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

KAUR, NINA, PSY4

3443 W Shaw Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:Thesullivancenterforch ildren@sc4c.com NPI: 1568804235 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

License No: 32487

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno KAUSAR, SUMAIRA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1821599465
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 11833483
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

KECHIAN, PAULIEN, ABA4

8:00 - 4:30

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93711
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gparters.com
NPI: 1396333589
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12149141
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

KECHIAN, PAULIEN, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1396333589
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12149141
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

KEELER, BRITTNEY E, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: WYMAN, BRITTNEY 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1265789101 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 11211405

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

KELLY, MONICA A, MFT³

1455 W Shaw Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (760) 750-0844 Email:monica.lifebalance@g mail.com NPI: 1871748525 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (760) 750-0844 License No: MFC50615 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

KIDO, MAKI, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:credentialing@acesab
a.com
NPI: 1710328570
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 223-7123
License No: 11313693
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno
KILCORSE, MELANIE,
BCB ⁴
Alternate Name: SALIN

MELANIE 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1487024410 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11410186 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:

7:00 - 8:00

KILCORSE, MELANIE, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SALIN, **MELANIE** 530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CESABA.COM NPI: 1487024410 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11410186 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:

7:00 - 8:00

Fresno KILCORSE, MELANIE, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SALIN, MELANIE 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1487024410 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11410186 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:

KIM, JENNY, BCB4

7:00 - 8:00

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1336524867 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518850

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

KIM, JENNY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1336524867 Email:kiimenez@acesaba.co Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518850 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun: 7:00 - 8:00

KIRSTEN, KELLI, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1467953513 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12365315

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

KRIL, MERVIN P, MD4

7780 N Fresno St. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 501-1004 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1508051459 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 501-1004 License No: A31299 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

KRIOGHLIAN, TAMAR, MFT⁴

6089 North First St, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 825-1205 Email:heather@janztherapy. NPI: 1720427354 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1205 License No: 114154 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 1:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LACEY, SAVAUNA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1053881656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12151812 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

LALIME, SHAUN A, MFT4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1649791344 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 106753

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LALIME, SHAUN A, MFT4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (559) 579-8787

NPI: 1649791344 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 106753 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

LAM, LEIMALYN I, BCB4

Alternate Name: REALINA, LEIMALYN I 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1992187512 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11417794 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LANGFORD, LARRY L, MFT⁴

790 W Shaw Ave. Ste 392 Fresno, CA 93704 Email:LARRY.LANGFORD @COMCAST.NET NPI: 1508091901 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 579-8787 License No: 50383 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 7:00, Sat: 12:00 - 4:00, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

LARANJO, DANIELLE, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1831542901 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12153562 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LAREDO, ALVARO, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1619484276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 12152183 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

LAREDO, ALVARO, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1619484276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12152183 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Mental Health Providers				
Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	Fresno	
LAU, KAREN, BCB ⁴	LAU, MELINDA T, BCB ⁴	LAW NEIMAN, LILY, MFT ⁴	LE, CARL, BCB ⁴	
6760 N West Ave, Ste 101	6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	
Fresno, CA 93711	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710	
(866) 523-4268	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	
Email:MHN.ProviderService	Email:credentialing@acesab	Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co	Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co	
s@Healthnet.com	a.com	m	m	
NPI: 1134649460	NPI: 1851891931	NPI: 1881011021	NPI: 1104161256	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	
(866) 523-4268	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	
License No: 11725868	License No: 12263319	License No: 111361	License No: 11314045	
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -	Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -	Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -	Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -	
4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :	4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:	4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :	4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :	
8:00 - 4:30	8:00 - 4:30	8:00 - 4:30	8:00 - 4:30	
LAU, MELINDA T, BCB4	LAW NEIMAN, LILY, MFT ⁴	LAW NEIMAN, LILY, MFT ⁴	LE, CARL, BCB⁴	
6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105	6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103	
Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93710	Fresno, CA 93720	Fresno, CA 93710	
(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	
Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co	Email:credentialing@acesab	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:credentialing@acesab	
m	a.com	CESABA.COM	a.com	
NPI: 1851891931	NPI: 1881011021	NPI: 1881011021	NPI: 1104161256	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	After Hours Phone Number:	

(855) 223-7123

8:00 - 4:30

License No: 111361

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

ing@acesab 6 ence ted: No After Hours Phone Number: After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 111361 License No: 11314045 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

(855) 223-7123

8:00 - 4:30

(855) 223-7123

8:00 - 4:30

License No: 12263319

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno

LE, KHANH P, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (559) 730-9306

NPI: 1083072003 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11520697 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LE, KHANH P, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1083072003 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11520697 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LEE, SNOW, MFT4

Alternate Name: LEE, KAO 6777 N Willow Ave, Fresno, CA 93710 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1255748802 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 730-9306 License No: 109967 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LEE, SNOW, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LEE, KAO 1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 171 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 930-6030 Email:KAOLEE1989@GMAI

L.COM

NPI: 1255748802 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-6030 License No: 109967

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LEE, SNOW, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LEE, KAO 550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1255748802 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 109967 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LEE, SNOW, MFT4

Alternate Name: LEE, KAO 575 E Locust Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 730-9306 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1255748802 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 730-9306 License No: 109967 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LEE, SNOW, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LEE, KAO 575 E Locust, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 930-6730 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Email:kleetherapyservices@ gmail.com NPI: 1255748802 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-6730 License No: 109967 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

LEFEVRE, RONALD F, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1174982110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 11416173 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno LEFEVRE, RONALD F. BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1174982110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11416173 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LEMBURG, STEPHANIE E, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MERCIER 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1821533829 Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11624243 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Training Completed: No

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno LEMBURG, STEPHANIE E, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MERCIER

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co s@Healthnet.com m NPI: 1821533829 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11624243 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

LEONHART, JULIANA, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1003317033 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12041036 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LEUNG, KARLA C, ABA4

Alternate Name: AGUIRRE 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService NPI: 1376043497 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12151204 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LEWIS, MALLORY A, MFT⁴

6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 530-2827 Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI ES.COM NPI: 1417583279 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 530-2827 License No: 139645

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LILLY, AMANDA R, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1346772183 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12259316

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

LIMON, ANGELICA, MFT⁴

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 878-2158 Email:MARY@NORTHSTA RFAMILYCENTER.ORG NPI: 1265897318 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 878-2158 License No: 11367 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno LINDSAY, JACQUELINE, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1528783057
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12259922
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 - 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ, ARMANDO, BCB⁴ 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1023519303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11936295

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LOPEZ, JULIA, BCA4

701 E Wood Duck Cir, Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com NPI: 1609377548

NPI: 1609377548
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 188668
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ, JULIA, BCA4

6622 N Maroa Ave,
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1609377548
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 188668
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LOPEZ, JULIA, BCA⁴ 1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1609377548 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 188668

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

701 E Wood Duck Cir, Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com NPI: 1821567025 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12364049

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

6622 N Maroa Ave,
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1821567025
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 12364049
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1821567025
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12364049
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270 Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

om

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1821567025 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270 License No: 12364049 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste
211
Fresno, CA 93720
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1821567025
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

8:00 - 4:30

License No: 12364049

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno LORA, LEA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1548656069
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 11416347
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

LOZA, MICHAEL I, MFT⁴ 6089 North First St, Ste 104

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 825-1205

Email:heather@janztherapy.com

NPI: 1740564996 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1205 License No: 98140

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 12:00 - (559) 436-9892 7:00, Sat : 9:00 - 12:00, Sun License No: 427

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno LUCAS-NAPPI, GEENA, BCB⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105

Mental Health Providers

Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1497254163 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12153428 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

LYNCH, CHRISTINE M, MFT⁴

8:00 - 4:30

5528 N Palm Ave, Ste 118
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 436-9892
Email:CHRISTINELYNCHL
MFT@ATT.NET
NPI: 1750548228
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 436-9892
License No: 42732

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 7:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

LYNCH, NASIM N, MFT⁴ 5151 N Palm Ave, #610

Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 940-4689

Email:NANCYLMFT24@GM

AIL.COM

NPI: 1629554423 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 940-4689

(559) 940-4689 License No: 105838

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

LYONS, BRAD, PSY4

373 East Warner Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 709-7387

Email:bradlyons@mac.com

NPI: 1780921270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 709-7387

License No: 21679

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno LYONS, KATHERINE M, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: DELANEY, **KATHERINE** 373 E Warner Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 709-7426 Email:KLYONS@MDOFFIC **EMAIL.COM** NPI: 1205998036 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 709-7426 License No: PSY18644 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MAAZA, GIDAI M, MFT4

5588 N Palm Ave, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 779-4201 Email:gmaazalmft@gmail.co

NPI: 1235263328 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 779-4201 License No: 105611 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MADRIGAL, GERARDO, MFT⁴

2045 E Ashlan Ave, Ste 104

Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 367-9734 Email:gmadrigal80@gmail.c NPI: 1336420264 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 367-9734 License No: 98651 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MAKELY, TAMMIE S, MFT⁴ 550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990

MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1922401769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 113186 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MALDONADO, ASUCENA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SUSIE MALDONADO 7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1407239536 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 11621434 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MALDONADO, ASUCENA, BCB⁴

Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Alternate Name: SUSIE **MALDONADO** 1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. Cultural Competence org

NPI: 1407239536 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 11621434 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MALDONADO, ASUCENA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SUSIE **MALDONADO** 4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1407239536 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 11621434 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MALIN, MATTHEW K, MFT⁴

5588 N Palm Ave, Ste C2 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 420-0757 Email:MATTMPP@COMCA ST.NET NPI: 1205028685 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 420-0757 License No: 53347

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:30 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MANIKOWSKI, WENDY, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: WENDY **VAN HOUTEN** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1972934149 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11314397 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MANIKOWSKI, WENDY, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: WENDY **VAN HOUTEN** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (559) 492-7900

NPI: 1972934149 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11314397 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MANN, JASPREET, BCB4

701 E Wood Duck Cir. Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa

m.com

NPI: 1376000588 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12044926 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MANN, JASPREET, BCB4 1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190

Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

orq

NPI: 1376000588 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

License No: 12044926 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MANSFIELD, LEAH, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1215322441 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11518410 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MARCAIDA, NOEL, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1245701622 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11939732 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MARCHIO, JACLYN, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1942776794

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12364747

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

MARK, KIRA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1386146611 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11831750 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno MARQUEZ, IVETTE S, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1073986816 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11519968 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MARQUEZ, IVETTE S, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1073986816 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11519968 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno MARQUEZ, NANCY, BCB4

6770 N West Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1740780568 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12154807 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MARQUEZ, NANCY, BCB4

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1740780568 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12154807 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MARQUEZ, VANESSA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1780154344 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12257928 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

MARSHALL, JASON A, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

1782 E Bullard, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 515-6485 Email:BICC.ADMIN@BICCC Fresno, CA 93710 **ENTRALCAL.COM** NPI: 1376890368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6485 License No: 1084435 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno

Alternate Name:

MARTIN, AMANDA, BCB⁴

STODDARD 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1326540543 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11834034 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MARTIN, AMANDA, BCB4

Alternate Name: STODDARD 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1326540543 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 11834034 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1770058950 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11830823 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

MARTINEZ, CARMEN E, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: AREVALO, CARMEN
5588 N. Palm Ave.,
Fresno, CA 93704
(866) 206-2008
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1306272315
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

License No: 12044438 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

(866) 206-2008

Fresno MARTINEZ, JUSTINE, BCB⁴

5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1588165013 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 12260266 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MARTINEZ, KRISTI A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SUBIA, KRISTI 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1801248620

NPI: 1801248620 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11622443

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MARTINEZ, KRISTI A, BCB⁴

Mental Health Providers

Alternate Name: SUBIA, KRISTI 7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1801248620 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11622443

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MARTINEZ, MIGUEL, BCB⁴

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93740
Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 278-6773
(877) 242-2884 Email:FBS_ADMIN@
Email:credentialing@bia4aut ism.org NPI: 1215391131

NPI: 1295311157 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884 License No: 12365692 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MASRI, MELISSA, MFT⁴ 2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co

m

NPI: 1992235253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 100018 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:30 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30 **MASSOUDI, KACIE A,**

BCB⁴

Alternate Name: ROBLES 5048 N Jackson Ave, Fresno, CA 93740 (559) 278-6773 Email:FBS_ADMIN@MAIL.F RESNOSTATE.EDU

NPI: 1215391131
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 278-6773 License No: 11622053

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MATUS, NICKIE, LCS4

6777 N Willow Ave. Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 512-0765 Email:NICKIEMATUSLCSW @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1699316158 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 512-0765 License No: 104629 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MCALLEN, LAUREN M, BCB⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1205294733 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11829848 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MCALLEN, LAUREN M, BCB⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin aparters.com NPI: 1205294733 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11829848 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MCCOLLUM, SHARON, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1487105987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11939637 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MCCOY, MICHELLE R, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: WILLIAMS, MICHELLE 1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 130 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 834-8210 Email:info@4cfam.com NPI: 1649395419 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 834-8210 License No: 80212 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00. Sat: 9:00 - 5:00. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MCCOY, MICHELLE R. MFT⁴

Alternate Name: WILLIAMS, MICHELLE 1300 E Shaw Ave, 149 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 554-9710 Email:MMCCOY@LIVEWEL Training Completed: No LBHC.COM NPI: 1649395419 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 554-9710 License No: 80212

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 9:00 - 7:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MCDANIEL, ANDREA E, MFT⁴

1472 W Shaw Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 240-2202 Email:ANDREAMCD@COM CAST.NET NPI: 1073819454 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-2202 License No: MFC47948 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MCKEE, BRUCE D, LCS4 6461 N Lafayette Ave,

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 840-6159 Email:bdmckee@lightspeed.

NPI: 1174672232 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: (559) 840-6159

License No: 6909

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -7:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MELCHOR, MEYLIN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1487154308 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11833081 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MELCHOR, MEYLIN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1487154308 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11833081 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MELENDEZ, HALEY, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1699243212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12150632

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

MELGOZA, ANGELICA, LCS⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

NPI: 1982104584 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 97100 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MELGOZA, ANGELICA,

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

LCS⁴

NPI: 1982104584 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 97100 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MELTON, MARLO P, BCB4

1782 E Bullard. Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 515-6485 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:BICC.ADMIN@BICCC Fresno, CA 93710 **ENTRALCAL.COM** NPI: 1053875674 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6485 License No: 11833399

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MENDOZA, DANIELLE, MFT⁴

1357 West Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 825-1205

Email:HELP@JANZTHERA PY.COM

NPI: 1538728134 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 825-1205 License No: 131122

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MENDOZA-REGALADO. JESSICA R, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1770094807 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12259752 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MERAZ, HENRY L, LCS4

7555 N Del Mar Ave, Ste 206

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 824-3779

Email:hmeraz@saacounseli

ng.com

NPI: 1396041232 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-3779

License No: 72943 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MEYER, REBECCA L, BCB⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1215395181

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276 License No: 11519358

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MIDDLETON, JOHN A, MD4

3649 W Beechwood Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 439-1534 Email:IMAGCOLL@AOL.CO

NPI: 1427160720 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 439-1534 License No: A51829

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MIGIRIAN-TELLEZ, KRISTEN, BCB4

Alternate Name: MIGIRIAN, KRISTEN 5140 N Fruit Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut NPI: 1770857104

ism.org NPI: 1629573316 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884

License No: 11940178 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **MIJANGOS MUNOZ, ANA,** BCB⁴

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut ism.org

NPI: 1053939843

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884

License No: 12366480 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MILLER, KATHERINE, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 1096665 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MILLER, LAUREN T, BCB4

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276

Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com

NPI: 1205381670 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276

License No: 11622500 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MILLER, VANESSA A, MFT⁴

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co

NPI: 1780925933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 412-7799 License No: 107814 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MILLIS, CHRISTOPHER D, MFT⁴

1500 W Shaw Ave, Ste 301 Fresno, CA 93711 Email:CHRISMILLISASSIST NPI: 1881771434 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 832-7090 License No: 40213 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -6:00, Sat: 7:00 - 3:00, Sun:

MINER, SAMANTHA, ABA4 Alternate Name: DEL

MUGNAIO

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1528569142 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12149379 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

(559) 832-7090 ANT@GMAIL.COM

(855) 223-7123 Training Completed: No

8:00 - 4:30

MINER, SHELBY, BCB4

License No: 12149379

Alternate Name: WARREN. SHELBY

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MUGNAIO

a.com

MINER, SAMANTHA, ABA4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Alternate Name: DEL

Fresno, CA 93710

NPI: 1528569142

(855) 223-7123

Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number:

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

NPI: 1003104217 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11518824 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MINER, SHELBY, BCB4

Alternate Name: WARREN, SHELBY

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

Mental Health Providers

NPI: 1003104217 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11518824

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MINER, SHELBY, BCB4 Alternate Name: WARREN.

SHELBY

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 a.com Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:CREDENTIALING@A

> CESABA.COM NPI: 1003104217 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11518824 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MITCHELL, ERIN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1912301037 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

License No: 11416679

8:00 - 4:30

MITCHELL, ERIN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1912301037 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11416679

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MITCHELL, JODI L, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: HOSIER, JODI L 334 W Shaw Ave, Ste A Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 460-0715 Email:JODIMITCHELLMFT @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194268615

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 460-0715

License No: 93340 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

MITCHELL, LEILANI, MFT4

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA NPI: 1528378361

MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1790169936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990

License No: 127220

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 8:00

Fresno

MITTS, JESSICA L, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1528378361 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1095147 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

MITTS, JESSICA L, BCB4

6177 N Thesta St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1095147 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MOJARRO, ALYSSA, BCB4

Alternate Name: SALAZAR, ALYSSA 8050 N Palm Avenue. Suite

300

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 499-8246

Email:CREDENTIAL@KON MEDICALCONSULTING.CO HEALTH.COM

NPI: 1326529785 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 499-8246 License No: 11831646 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MOJARRO, ALYSSA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SALAZAR, ALYSSA 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1326529785 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11831646 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MOJARRO, FRANCISCO, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MOJARRO, **FRANKY**

6051 N Fresno St, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 650-7224

Email:FRESNOARS@MAX

NPI: 1619478237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 650-7224

License No: 11935146 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

MOLINA, AMBER, LCS4

1551 E Shaw, Ste 139 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 320-0490 Email:mmatinzo@faihp.org NPI: 1518483387 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 320-0490 License No: 78811

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MOLINA, VERONIKA, BCB⁴

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4a

Email:credentialing@bia4aut (866) 523-4268

ism.org

NPI: 1831687177 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884

License No: 12150548 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MONI, CALEB, BCB4

7339 N 1st St, Ste 110
Fresno, CA 93720
(916) 729-3098
Fmail:Credentialing@learni

Email:Credentialing@learnin Fresno, CA 93726

garts.com

NPI: 1831690536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (916) 729-3098

License No: 12044778 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MORALES, CRISTOPHER,

BCB⁴
6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1346759610
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11726987 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MORGAN, ALEXIA J, PSY4

4781 E Gettysburg, Suite 101

(559) 472-8375

Email:ALEXIABMORGAN.P HD57@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1245327626

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 472-8375 License No: 14911

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 7:00 - 4:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MORGAN, ALEXIA J, PSY⁴ 4781 E Gettysburg, Suite

101

Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 472-8375

Email:ALEXIABMORGAN.P HD57@YAHOO.COM

NPI: 1245327626 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 472-8375

License No: 14911

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MORGAN, DUSTIN, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1285135566
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11834232

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MOSCHELLA, JONPAUL, BCB⁴

5048 N Jackson Ave, Fresno, CA 93740 (559) 278-6773

Email:FBS_ADMIN@MAIL.F RESNOSTATE.EDU NPI: 1972921310

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 278-6773

(559) 278-6773 License No: 11211442

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MOSQUEDA, VICTORIA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

m

NPI: 1710476916
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 11936905 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MOSQUEDA, VICTORIA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1710476916 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11936905 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

MOUA, PANG L, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: MOUA, PANG LEE 4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. org

NPI: 1326541301 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 11831510 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MOUA, PIYAPORN, ABA4

1233 W Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 727-8274 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1962937540 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 727-8274 License No: 11624184 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MOUSTAFA, DEENA I, BCB⁴

1444 Fulton St, Fresno, CA 93721 (559) 552-1755 Email:info@gobehavioral.co NPI: 1396241683 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 552-1755 License No: 11829861 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MOUSTAFA, DEENA I, BCB⁴

5460 W Mission Ave, Suite 100 Fresno, CA 93722 (888) 988-0520 Email:info@gobehavioral.co NPI: 1396241683 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 11829861 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

(888) 988-0520

After Hours Phone Number:

7:30. Sat: 7:00 - 7:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MUK, JENNY S, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1467066019 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12259320 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MUNSELL, JEANNE M, MFT⁴

5100 N Sixth St Ste 103, Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 549-6610 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1780990069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 549-6610 License No: 27391 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

MUNSELL, JEANNE M, MFT⁴

1204 W Shaw Ave, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93711 (888) 832-3261 Email:JEANNE.MUNSELL@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1780990069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 832-3261 License No: 27391 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

MURO, SUSAN, MFT4

Alternate Name: GARCIA, SUSAN 7461 N 1st St, Ste 102

Fresno, CA 93720 (888) 595-8788

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1801924311
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(888) 595-8788 License No: 78637

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MURPHY, YI-CHUN, BCB4

Alternate Name: Fr CHEN-MURPHY, (5 YI-CHUN/CHEN, YI-CHUN 530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 m Fresno, CA 93720 NI (855) 223-7123 Cu Email:CREDENTIALING@A Tr CESABA.COM Af NPI: 1013251743 (5 Cultural Competence Lie Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: 5:

License No: 1118484 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:00 -6:30. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

(855) 223-7123

Fresno MURRAY, ANGELINA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1629527197
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 11623198
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

MWANGI, DAVID T, PSY4

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co gparters.com m NPI: 1154808

NPI: 1912234451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799

License No: 22220 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:30 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno MWANGI, DAVID T, PSY⁴

Mental Health Providers

2519 W Shaw Ave, #111
Fresno, CA 93711
(559) 290-7142
Email:STAFF@OMEGAME
NTALHEALTH.COM
NPI: 1912234451
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 290-7142
License No: 22220
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

MYERS, ROSA, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1154808640

NPI: 1154808640
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12150879

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00. Sat : 8:00 - 3:00. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

MYERS, ROSA, BCB⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@autisml
earningpartners.com
NPI: 1154808640
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12150879
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

NEEDENS, BRANDON, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1639614977
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 11728656
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

NEELY, AMBER, BCB4

5588 N Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:credentialing@starofc

a.com

NPI: 1831463645 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008

License No: 11417251 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

NEWTON, MELISSA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1295237550 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11831082 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno NGUYEN, LINDA-MAI T, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co T.ORG

NPI: 1447523980 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1119626 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

NGUYEN, LINDA-MAI T, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1447523980 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1119626 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

NICHOLS, STEVEN L, PSY⁴

Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 203-6660 Email:RMANZANEDO@VH

4711 W Ashlan Ave.

NPI: 1063571941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-6660 License No: 10988

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

NIEHAUS, CRYSTAL, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: SCHARPER, CRYSTAL 5588 N Palm Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 549-3588

Email:crystalscharper@yaho

o.com

NPI: 1619246774 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 549-3588 License No: 83621

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 6:00

Fresno

NIETO, PAOLA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1467000224 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12369273 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

NOERTKER, MICHELLE, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Alternate Name: CHAVARIN, **MICHELLE** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1366927600 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1 21 47920 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno NOERTKER, MICHELLE, BCB⁴

MICHELLE 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1366927600 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1 21 47920 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

NOON, MELISSA, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

om NPI: 1407513864

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(888) 880-9270 License No: 12365641 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: CHAVARIN, Alternate Name: QUIENT, KATHERINE L 5168 N Blythe Ave Ste 102, Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 255-5900 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1225481286 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-5900 License No: 11622623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: QUIENT, KATHERINE L Email:info@butterflyeffects.c 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Training Completed: No

> NPI: 1225481286 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

> (855) 223-7123 License No: 11622623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: QUIENT, KATHERINE L 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1225481286 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11622623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

NOVELL, DENISE M, PSY4

2377 W Shaw Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 903-2409 Email:dmnove@gmail.com NPI: 1275665606 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: (559) 903-2409 License No: 13009 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

7:00, Sat: 12:00 - 3:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

NOVELL, DENISE M, PSY⁴ 2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 412-7799 Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co

NPI: 1275665606 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 13009 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

NOVELL, DENISE M, PSY4

2519 W Shaw Ave, #111 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME NTALHEALTH.COM NPI: 1275665606 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 290-7142 License No: 13009 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

NUNEZ, ROSELYN E, LCS4

7575 N Cedar Ave, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1538354634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 89709 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat : 9:00 - 6:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

O'NEIL, JENNY J, BCB4

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut

ism.org

NPI: 1891158846 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 11622027

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno OCHOA, ANGELICA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1881257319 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12041549

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:00 - 8:00, Sat : 7:00 - 8:00, Sun :

7:00 - 8:00

OCHOA, ANGELICA, BCB4

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CESABA.COM

NPI: 1881257319 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12041549
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

OCHOA, BRIANA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1669937546
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12262423
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

OEHLER, TERRA D, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com

NPI: 1821440645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: 11622269
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ORIQUE, SARAH, BCB4

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157

Email:INFO@TALKTEAMAB

A.COM

NPI: 1891281531 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 330-1157

License No: 12042664 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

ORNELAS, MIGUEL F, LCS⁴

2740 S Elm Ave, Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200

Email:mccred@clinicasierrav

ista.org

NPI: 1205370400 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 457-5200 License No: 92405

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ORNELAS, MIGUEL F, LCS⁴

1945 N Fine, Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93727 (556) 457-5200 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1205370400 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (556) 457-5200 License No: 92405 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ORTIZ-NANCE, **EDWYN W**, 4781 E Gettysburg Ave, Ste PSY⁴

2080 N Winery Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93703 (559) 824-8934 Email:ENANCE@SBCGLOB MAIL.COM **AL.NET** NPI: 1467625368 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 824-8934 License No: 18170 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno OSEGUEDA, DIANA, BCB4

5140 N Fruit Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut ism.ora NPI: 1659902690 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12260413 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

OTTO, ANN M, LCS4

8:00 - 4:30

103 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 420-7171 Email:ANNOTTO.LCSW@G NPI: 1285016667 Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 420-7171 License No: 70720 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 10:00 - 2:00, Sun

Training Completed: No

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PACK, AIMEE J, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1114261823 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1118695 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

PACK, AIMEE J, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co LIEBOWITZ, ROBIN

NPI: 1114261823 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1118695

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PALACIOS, KRYSTAL L, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: IBARRA 2547 W Shaw Ave. Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 241-7233 Email:LSANCHEZ@ES-CC. **ORG**

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 241-7233 License No: 12043440 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 6:00. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1518430586

PALM, ROBIN L, BCB4

Alternate Name: 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1992061626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276 License No: 1118554 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PAQUET, STEFAN, MFT4

550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Email:CREDENTIALING@A MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1417358276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 118370 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

PARK, JEOUNG P, PSY4

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

1357 W Shaw Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 970-4812 Email:PSYDOCTOR2000@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1578723805 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 970-4812 License No: 29775

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00, Sat: 9:00 - 9:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PARRA, JACOB, BCB4

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 CESABA.COM NPI: 1790253680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12369501 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun: 7:00 - 8:00

PARRY, LEAH E, BCB4

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut ism.org NPI: 1811362932 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12258300 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PAULEY, HEATHER, BCB4

5588 N. Palm Ave., Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1699240051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008 License No: 12368878 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. Email:credentialing@autisml orq NPI: 1982163309 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12157131 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB4

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1982163309 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12157131

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB4

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 earningpartners.com NPI: 1982163309 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12157131 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB4

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1982163309 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 12157131 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

PETROVICH, MICHAEL, PSY⁴

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1104985928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

License No: 10178

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PETROVICH, MICHAEL, PSY⁴

3443 W Shaw Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email: The sullivancenter forch 6051 N Fresno St, Ste 105 ildren@sc4c.com NPI: 1104985928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 10178 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

PEYGHAMBARY, DEANNA D. MFT⁴

Alternate Name: PHILLIPS/MARTINEZ/ROD RIGUEZ, DEANNA 659 W Shaw Ave, Ste C Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 513-7379 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1730661430 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 513-7379

License No: 114153 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PEYGHAMBARY, DEANNA PHONSURIN, ALICIA, LCS4 D. MFT⁴

Alternate Name: PHILLIPS/MARTINEZ/ROD RIGUEZ, DEANNA Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 878-2158 Email:MARY@NORTHSTA RFAMILYCENTER.ORG NPI: 1730661430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 878-2158 License No: 114153 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 1:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

PHELPS, KATIE, BCB4

7088 N Maple Ave. Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1396204434 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12150384

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

575 E Locust Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 314-2304 Email:HEALING@APLCSW. SPRUCECARE.COM NPI: 1497197503 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 314-2304 License No: 71173 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -10:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun

PIPPIN, RUSSELL D, MFT4

: 8:00 - 4:30

5150 N 6th St, Ste 149 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 825-1324 Email:AREYES@FBHN.OR

G

NPI: 1710103387 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1324 License No: 40133 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PITCHAIMALAI, JASHLEEN, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1669905212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12042478 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

PLOMGREN, CLARA, BCB4 PONTIOUS, LORI E, MFT4

6760 N West Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1316448624 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

License No: 11935765 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

(866) 523-4268

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

POLENZ, SCOTT C, MFT4 1398 W Indianapolis Ave, St 101

Fresno, CA 93705 (559) 227-5500 Email:SCOTTPOLENZMFT

@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043228190 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 227-5500 License No: 30606

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

5100 N 6th St, #144 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 417-6540 Email:LORI@LORIPONTIO

US.COM NPI: 1629193586 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 417-6540

License No: 49291 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 11:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

POPPER, MARK D, PSY4

1960 N Gateway Blvd. Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 266-5200 Email:mark.popper@att.net NPI: 1306878020 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 266-5200 License No: 13574 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

POPPER, MARK D, PSY⁴

8:00 - 4:30

1960 N Gateway Blvd, Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 266-5200 Email:mark.popper@att.net NPI: 1306878020 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 266-5200 License No: 13574

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

PRATT, MARCELLE E, PSY⁴

5588 N Palm Ave, Ste I1 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 997-6353

Email:marcelle@drmpratt.co

NPI: 1598810079 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 997-6353

License No: 22664

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

PRINCE, DARRYL L, MFT4

3845 N Clark St, Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 621-2121

Email:cblomgren@fresnorc.o

NPI: 1912159575 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 621-2121 License No: 106794 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno PRIYANKA, PRIYANKA,

 MD^4

7780 N Fresno St, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 501-1004 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1881866275 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 501-1004 License No: A119376 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

PURCELL, HOLLY C, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: PURCELL-LOGAN, HOLLY / SPENCER, HOLLY C 1510 N Lafayette Ave, Fresno, CA 93728 (559) 457-6860 Email:CSVCRED@CLINICA SIERRAVISTA.ORG NPI: 1033592779 **Cultural Competence**

(559) 457-6860 License No: 98293

Training Completed: No

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:30 -4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno RACOMA, PATRICK, ABA4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1316448632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11935615 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RAINS, CORINA E, MFT4

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186 Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER VICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1578753562 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 271-1186 License No: 92788 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -4:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno RAINS, CORINA E, MFT4

3845 N Clark St, Ste 201 Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 621-2121

Email:cblomgren@fresnorc.o Fresno, CA 93704

Mental Health Providers

NPI: 1578753562 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 621-2121 License No: 92788 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RAJMOHAN, SHRUTI, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1982175774 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12261649 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RANSOM, CINDI L, MFT4 Alternate Name: KUNKLEMAN 659 West Shaw Ave, Ste E (559) 515-6380 Email:CKUNKMFTI@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1619258787 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6380 License No: 96756 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

RAY, NICOLE, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1114303708 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 1 15 19271 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

REYES, RONICA G, MFT4

Alternate Name: DURHAM, **RONICA G** 5703 Nw Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 513-3726

Email:ronicareyeslmft@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1467962159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 513-3726 License No: 102225

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

RICHARDSON, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1609638808 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11833951

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno RICHARDSON, AMY, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1609638808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11833951 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RICHMOND, JENNIFER A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VILLICANA. **JENNIFER**

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml

earningpartners.com NPI: 1255697991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276 License No: 1095140 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno RICHMOND, JENNIFER A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VILLICANA, **JENNIFER** Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276

Email:intake@autismlearnin

gparters.com NPI: 1255697991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1095140

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

RIGGS, SUSAN D, BCB4

Alternate Name: RIGGS-WRIGHT 5633 N Figarden Dr, Ste 116 Email: INFO@TALKTEAMAB Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 275-2573 Email:info@appliedbehavior. Cultural Competence com

NPI: 1487945762 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 275-2573

License No: 1073909 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

RILEY, DANA M, PSY4 Alternate Name: KARASAKI,

DANA 4440 N First St. Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 229-2000

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1457477473 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 229-2000

License No: 20798 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

RIOS, JASMINE G, BCB4

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157

A.COM

NPI: 1558862714 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 330-1157

License No: 12154330 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno RIOS, JASMINE G, BCB4

8050 N Palm Ave, Suite 300 Fresno, CA 93711 (833) 227-3454 Email:INFO@360BHMAIL.C

NPI: 1558862714 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (833) 227-3454 License No: 12154330 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RISCHALL HEYTOW, SUSAN B, BCB4

Alternate Name: HEYTOW, SUSAN B / RISCHALL, SUSAN B 5588 N Palm Ave, Ste 2 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 899-9047 Email:ASALAZAR@AUTISM INTERVENTIONISTS.COM NPI: 1336485085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 899-9047 License No: 1118153 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno

RIVAS, MICHELLE, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1649738519 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12364109 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

RIVAS, MICHELLE, BCB4

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1649738519 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12364109 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

RIVERA, ELIZABETH, BCB⁴

5588 N Palm Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:credentialing@starofc a.com

NPI: 1346923398 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008 License No: 12369836

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ROESSLER, SARAH, BCB4

Fresno, CA 93710 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1629570981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12258229

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ROESSLER, SARAH, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1629570981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12258229 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ROJO-CUCKOVICH, JESSICA E, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Alternate Name: ROJO, **JESSICA** 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1427508282 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11623024 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ROMEIRO, KATHLEEN M, LCS³

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 211 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1619014974 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 20129 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

ROMERO, ELIANA, MFT4

8:00 - 4:30

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 530-2827 Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI ES.COM NPI: 1821446626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 530-2827 License No: 115076 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ROTOLO, ASHLEY, BCB4 Alternate Name: BUDD.

ASHLEY 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1699276345 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11939139 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ROTOLO, ASHLEY, BCB4

Alternate Name: BUDD, **ASHLEY** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Training Completed: No NPI: 1699276345 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11939139 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ROWLAND, JULIE, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1487249983 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12148045 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RUIZ, VALERIE, BCB4

1752 E Bullard, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 330-1157 Email:INFO@TALKTEAMAB Alternate Name: DEVER, A.COM

NPI: 1245626514 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-1157 License No: 11518071

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

RUSSELL, ROBYN, BCB4 Alternate Name: MCBAY,

PANNELL

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1720430846 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11940150 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

RUTLEDGE, LEAH M. BCB⁴

LEAH 6051 N Fresno St. Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 650-7224 Email:FRESNOARS@MAX **HEALTH.COM** NPI: 1437445939 **Cultural Competence**

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 650-7224 License No: 1118700 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Training Completed: No

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SAN JOSE, MICHELLE M, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1508107780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11210365 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANCHEZ ARVIZU, MARIAN, BCB4

Alternate Name: SANCHEZ-ARVIZU, MARIA 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1427552173 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12154334 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno SANCHEZ REYES, LEON, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93710

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103

(855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Fresno, CA 93710 NPI: 1932688181 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12367502 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANCHEZ REYES, LEON, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93710

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

(855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab FLOR a.com NPI: 1932688181 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12367502 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SANCHEZ, ANJELICA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: FLORES, **FLOR** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1003204694 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1149957 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANCHEZ, ANJELICA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: FLORES, Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 CESABA.COM NPI: 1003204694 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1149957 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SANCHEZ, ANJELICA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: FLORES, **FLOR** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1003204694 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1149957

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SANDERS, VICTORIA M, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: VICTORIA M SMITH 530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 2350 W Shaw Ave, Ste 116 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 573-4194 Email:CREDENTIALING@A Email:VMSCOUNSELINGS ERVICES@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1346579307 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 573-4194 License No: 52610 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 7:00 - 7:00, Sun:

12:00 - 6:00

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SANDHU, NATASHA, BCB4

Alternate Name: SANDHU SAHOTA, NATASHA 1233 W Shaw Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 727-8274 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1013373091 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 727-8274 License No: 12041322 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00. Sat: 8:00 - 5:00. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANDOVAL, EILEEN M. MFT⁴

1357 W Shaw Avenue, Suite A, BCB⁴ 106 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 551-1400 Email: ESANDOVALLMFT@ **GMAIL.COM** NPI: 1558787259 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 551-1400 License No: 115318 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SANDOVAL, MISSY ANNE A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SPRING,

MISSY ANNE

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA Cultural Competence NPI: 1801331806 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11624527 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

SANDOVAL, MISSY ANNE

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Alternate Name: SPRING, MISSY ANNE 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1801331806 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11624527

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SANTANA-GUZMAN, JULIE N, LPC4

Alternate Name: SANTANA, JULIE 550 W Alluvial Ave, Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1447726153 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 14716 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun: 8:00 - 8:00

SARABIA, VIRGINIA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Cultural Competence

NPI: 1477055747 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155605 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SARABIA, VIRGINIA, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1477055747 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155605 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SARSOUR, ZAHIAH, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

8:00 - 4:30

Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

NPI: 1861936940 Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(888) 880-9270 License No: 12147679 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

810 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno SCHAEFER, EMILY, BCB4

Alternate Name: MEEK, EMILY/DIEBOLD, EMILY 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1043727514 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11727989

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SCHAUB, MICHELLE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co ism.org

NPI: 1164905576 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12147523 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SCHAUB, MICHELLE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1164905576 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12147523 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SCHMALL, DARIENNE, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

5140 N Fruit Ave. Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut Fresno, CA 93711 NPI: 1508361221 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 242-2884 License No: 12046148

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SCOGGINS, AMANDA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1255823340 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11829132 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SCOGGINS, MICHELLE D, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: GRIMES; SEFFEL, ELIZABETH, SWILLEY; EBRON BCB⁴

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 117
Fresno, CA 93711

(559) 412-7799

Email:Staff@abccenterinc.co m

Contice Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

SEFFEL, ELIZABETH, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710

(855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co m

NPI: 1417318569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 412-7799 License No: 29566

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SCOGGINS, MICHELLE D, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: GRIMES: SWILLEY; EBRON 2519 W Shaw Ave, #111 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 290-7142 Email:STAFF@OMEGAME NTALHEALTH.COM NPI: 1417318569 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 290-7142 License No: 29566 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

NPI: 1548699549 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11314875

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SEFFEL, ELIZABETH, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1548699549 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11314875 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SERBAN, VALERIA, MD4

2740 S Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200

Email:mccred@clinicasierrav

ista.org

NPI: 1306942933 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: A104235

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

8:00 - 8:00

Fresno SHEETZ, BRIANNA N, BCB⁴

5363 N Fresno Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (877) 418-2978 Email:credentialing@butterfl veffects.com NPI: 1639661739 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 418-2978 License No: 11830061 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SHIN, EUNICE, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1811460512 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11834098 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SHUARA, SAODA, MD4

7780 N Fresno St, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 501-1004 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1912380932 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 501-1004 License No: A 167907 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SIEMENS, MARY C, MFT⁴

1040 E Herndon Ave, Ste 101

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 930-6441

Email:mary7siemens@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1922478668 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 930-6441 License No: 124102

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SILIDES, CORINNE, BCB4

Alternate Name: MURPHY 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1205342227 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12044955 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SILIDES, CORINNE, BCB4

Alternate Name: MURPHY 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1205342227 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12044955 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SIM, SOPORN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1306320825 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11936263 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SIM, SOPORN, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Alternate Name: DIAZ

NPI: 1306320825 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11936263 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SINGH, BRIANAH C, BCB4 Alternate Name: WINSLOW,

BRIANAH C 1849 N Helm St. Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93727 (805) 979-9941

Email:INSURANCE@ACHIE Email:credentialing@acesab

VEIT.US

NPI: 1083950182 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (805) 979-9941

License No: 11211432 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SINGLETON, CAROL ANNE S, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1407215288 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11521102 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SINGLETON, CAROL ANNE S, BCB4

Mental Health Providers

Alternate Name: DIAZ 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

a.com NPI: 1407215288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11521102 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SLAGLE, LAURA A, MFT⁴ Alternate Name: DERRICK,

LAURA A 6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

(559) 530-2827 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI

ES.COM

NPI: 1922255199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 530-2827 License No: 83605

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SMITH, JENNIFER, BCB4 5588 N. Palm Ave., Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1720566060

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 206-2008

License No: 11830492 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SNIFFIN, DENISE D, PSY4

6777 N Willow Ave, Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 440-1004

Email:DSNIFFIN@CERDAS NIFFINPSYCHGROUP.CO

NPI: 1013277755 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 440-1004 License No: 24999

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:30 -5:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SNIFFIN, DENISE D, PSY⁴
6777 N Willow Ave,
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 440-1004
Email:JBROMO@CERDAS
NIFFIN.COM
NPI: 1013277755
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 440-1004
License No: 24999
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SOARES, JENNIFER L, PSY⁴

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

2575 E Perrin Ave, Ste 110
Fresno, CA 93720
(559) 492-9529
Email:JENNSOARES21@G
MAIL.COM
NPI: 1215161914
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 492-9529
License No: 26060
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun:

Fresno

SOLIMAN, ERENE S, PSY⁴
5151 N Palm Ave, Ste 500
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 449-2734
Email:esoliman@att.net
NPI: 1881912244
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 449-2734
License No: 23162
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:30, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

SOLIMAN, ERENE S, PSY⁴ 5151 N Palm, Ste 500, 610,

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

711
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 449-2734
Email:esoliman@att.net
NPI: 1881912244
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 449-2734
License No: 23162
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

Fresno

SONG, HAN BYUL, BCB⁴
6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1659031904
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12152903
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

SOO, KELLY, BCB4

5588 N Palm Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:credentialing@starofc a.com NPI: 1972914315 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008 License No: 1118791 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SOO, KELLY, BCB⁴
5588 N Palm Ave, Ste 2
Fresno, CA 93704
(559) 899-9047
Email:ASALAZAR@AUTISM
INTERVENTIONISTS.COM
NPI: 1972914315
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 899-9047
License No: 1118791
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

SOSA, CARMEN N, LCS4

Alternate Name: SOSAN,
CARMEN NAOMI
1350 S Orange Ave,
Fresno, CA 93702
(559) 457-5200
Email:mccred@clinicasierrav
ista.org
NPI: 1831222900
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 457-5200
License No: 66850
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

814 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno SOTO, JENNIFER, BCB4

701 E Wood Duck Cir. Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com

NPI: 1003304437 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172 License No: 12151345

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SOTO, JENNIFER, BCB4

6622 N Maroa Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1003304437 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12151345 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SOTO, JENNIFER, BCB4

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 211

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1003304437

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 12151345 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SOTO, STEVEN A, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1942778279

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12258457

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SPALDING, MATTHEW M, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1063988871 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12257775 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SPALDING, MATTHEW M, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1063988871 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12257775 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

SPRING, SARAH L, BCB4 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711

(866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService

NPI: 1255797544 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11939948

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

SPYKSMA, VALERIE, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1831562529 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11519808 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno STANLEY, ALISON, BCB4

5588 N Palm Ave, Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008

Email:credentialing@starofc

a.com

NPI: 1245503887 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008 License No: 1118298 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STANLEY, ALISON, BCB4

5588 N Palm Ave, Ste 2 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 899-9047 Email:ASALAZAR@AUTISM

INTERVENTIONISTS.COM NPI: 1245503887 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 899-9047

License No: 1118298

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno STAUFFER, HANNAH, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: RICHARDSON, HANNAH 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1124499355 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11621582

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STEELE, PEYTON, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1871086553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 12363591 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

STEELE, PEYTON, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1871086553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12363591 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STEELE, RON C, LCS4

2409 Merced St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93721 (559) 681-0533 Email:GCHANGES.INC@G MAIL.COM

NPI: 1003192857 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

> (559) 681-0533 License No: 16109

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:30 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

STEELE, RON C, LCS4

5150 N 6th St, Ste 169 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 574-5444

Email:RONCSTEELE1@GM

AIL.COM

NPI: 1003192857 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 574-5444 License No: 16109

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STIDHAM, MELISSA, BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

orq

NPI: 1497262075 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12046107 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

(877) 242-2884

Fresno

SWIECH, IZABELA A, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1114383270 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11521153 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno Fresno

STIDHAM, MELISSA, BCB4

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

org

NPI: 1497262075 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 12046107 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STIDHAM, MELISSA, BCB4

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. org

NPI: 1497262075 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12046107 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

STRATFORD, KENT L, MFT⁴

516 W Shaw Ave, Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 960-1608 Email:KENTSTRATFORD@ GMAIL.COM NPI: 1295850113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

(559) 960-1608 License No: MFC31468 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

STROUD, DAVID, MFT4

1551 E Shaw, Ste 139 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 320-0490 Email:mmatinzo@faihp.org NPI: 1639522535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 320-0490 License No: 93419 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SUTERA, JENNIFER J. BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:credentialing@bia4aut

Mental Health Providers

NPI: 1932412129 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1073309 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SUTERA, JENNIFER J, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1932412129 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 1073309 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno SZMACINSKI, NATALIA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1124503172 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11831034 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

TARANTINO, DAVID J, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co m NPI: 1235526138 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11624775

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno TARANTINO, DAVID J. BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1235526138 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11624775 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

TAYLOR, EMMA, MFT4 6276 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710

(559) 530-2827 Email:INFO@OLIVEFAMILI ES.COM

NPI: 1871040956 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 530-2827 License No: 122287 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno TEPPERMAN, MARGOT E, LCS⁴

171 N Van Ness Ave, Fresno, CA 93701 (559) 233-7250 Email:MTEPPERMAN@AO L.COM NPI: 1295956324

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 233-7250 License No: 9267 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 4:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

TESFAI, ADHANET Y, BCB⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1740675701 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11940407 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

THAO, MICHAEL, MD4 4855 E Kings Canyon Road, Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 255-8395 Email:MICHAEL.THAO@FR **ESNOCENTER.ORG** NPI: 1750699732 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 255-8395 License No: 113965 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

THOMAS, ANN G, ARN4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 8:00

Alternate Name: ABRAHAM, ANN 2740 S Elm Ave, Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200 Email:mccred@clinicasierrav ista.org NPI: 1114336658 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: 95007343 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 8:00, Sun:

Fresno THOMAS, MARSHELL, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1346718137 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12364050 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

THOMAS, NIKKI C, MFT4 4041 N Fresno St. Ste 104

Fresno, CA 93726 (559) 826-9881 Email:nikki.thomaslmft@gm ail.com NPI: 1013162296 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 826-9881 License No: 119058

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno THOMAS, RESHALE, PSY4

5151 N Palm Ave, Ste 500 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 449-2734 Email:esoliman@att.net NPI: 1972939783 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 449-2734 License No: 30016 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

THOMAS, RESHALE, PSY⁴ 2900 Fresno St, Ste 108

Fresno, CA 93721 (559) 721-2960 Email:RESHALE@ALLAYP SYCH.COM NPI: 1972939783 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 721-2960 License No: 30016 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

THOMAS, SHEILA L, PSY4 1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 109 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 240-6550 Email:OFFICE@ADMINDAB OVE.COM

NPI: 1689190159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-6550 License No: 31752 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

THOMPSON, AMANDA, BCB⁴

1849 N Helm St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93727 (805) 979-9941 Email:INSURANCE@ACHIE VEIT.US NPI: 1053765131 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (805) 979-9941

License No: BCBA11621943 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TICZON, THERESE, BCB4 6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1003317702 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 12152946 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TICZON, THERESE, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1003317702 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12152946

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TIHIN, MELISSA L, MFT4

Alternate Name: SARRIS, **MELISSA**

770 E Shaw Ave, Ste 230 Fresno, CA 93710

(559) 691-6840

Email:melissa@centralvalley

familytherapy.com NPI: 1902229685

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 691-6840 License No: 86602

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

7:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TIHIN, MELISSA L, MFT4

Alternate Name: SARRIS,

MELISSA

7170 N Financial Dr, Ste 110 VICES@GMAIL.COM Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 691-6840

Email:MELISSA@CENTRAL VALLEYFAMILYTHERAPY.

COM

NPI: 1902229685 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 691-6840 License No: 86602

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TO, PANDORA, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com

NPI: 1033714621

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(866) 523-4268 License No: 12363607

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TORIBIO, JANET S, PSY4

3475 W Shaw Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 271-1186

Email:TORIBIOPSYCHSER

NPI: 1114368891 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 271-1186 License No: PSY27777

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TORIGIAN, STACEY R, LCS⁴

5707 N Plam Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 221-8518

Email:STACEYTORIGIAN@

COMCAST.NET

NPI: 1881750404 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 221-8518

License No: 12116

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TORRES, APRIL S, BCB4

6622 N Maroa Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com

NPI: 1619341054 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 11519624

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 9:00 - 2:00. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TORRES, APRIL S, BCB4

1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 211

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com

NPI: 1619341054 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 11519624

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TORRES, APRIL S, BCB4

701 E Wood Duck Cir. Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172

Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa

m.com

NPI: 1619341054 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 575-8172

License No: 11519624

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

820 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno

TORRES, TRINA, BCB4

5588 N Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (866) 206-2008 Email:credentialing@starofc

a.com

NPI: 1760965594 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 206-2008

License No: 12043965 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

TRAGLIO, APRIL D, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1255834826 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11830113 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TURNER, CASSIE M, BCB4

Alternate Name: MURATORE. CASSIE 7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

ora

NPI: 1518258763 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 1073883 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

TURNER, LAUREN, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1740712991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

(866) 523-4268 License No: 11624113 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

TURNMIRE, DONALD A, MFT⁴

4946 E Yale Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 513-9521 Email:donaldturnmiremft@g mail.com NPI: 1144741463

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 513-9521 License No: 118711 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 6:00

TYREE, NATHAN, BCB4

6760 N West Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1790156990 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11519966 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

URBIETA, MAURA, BCB4

Alternate Name: MORENO **DELGADO**

1320 E Shaw Ave, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93710 (818) 235-1414

Email:INSURANCE@ACT-

WORKS.NET NPI: 1194199034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (818) 235-1414

License No: 11728998 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

URBIETA, MAURA, BCB4

Alternate Name: MORENO **DELGADO**

1318 E Shaw Ave, Ste 308 Fresno, CA 93710 (818) 235-1414

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1194199034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(818) 235-1414 License No: 11728998 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

URRUTIA, JESSICA, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave. Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1750755948 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11519655 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

URRUTIA, JESSICA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1750755948 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11519655 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

URZUA RIVAS, FABIOLA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: URZUA,

FABIOLA Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1063913754 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12153776

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

URZUA RIVAS, FABIOLA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: URZUA, **FABIOLA** 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Training Completed: No

NPI: 1063913754 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 12153776 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VACA, GUADALUPE, MFT4

Alternate Name: RUIZ,

MARIA G 5588 N Palm Ave. Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 804-4599 Email:LUPITAV93@START

MAIL.COM NPI: 1366584336 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 804-4599 License No: 42966

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

VACI, DANIEL R, MFT4

1401 Fulton St, Ste 200 Fresno, CA 93721 (559) 348-9225

Email:VANESSA@ESPERA

NZATS.COM NPI: 1902050685 **Cultural Competence** After Hours Phone Number: (559) 348-9225 License No: 50418 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VALDENEGRO, MARIA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: GOMEZ CERVANTES, MARIA 5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270

Email:info@butterflyeffects.c

NPI: 1558861005 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(888) 880-9270

License No: 12261396 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

VALDENEGRO, MARIA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: GOMEZ CERVANTES, MARIA 6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1558861005 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12261396 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno VALENCIA, NICOLE C, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: TORNEROS. NICOLE CIARA 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1912406364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11938579 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VALENZUELA, BARBARA, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1639670490
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12156642
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Fresno VALLEJOS, JOSEPH J, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93650

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101

(559) 492-7900
Email:info@calautismcenter.
org
NPI: 1376907295
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 492-7900
License No: 11621853
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :
8:00 - 4:30

VALLEJOS, JOSEPH J, BCB⁴

Fresno, CA 93722

8:00 - 4:30

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104

(559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter. org NPI: 1376907295 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 11621853 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

Fresno VALLEJOS, JOSEPH J, BCB⁴

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 492-7900
Email:info@calautismcenter.
org
NPI: 1376907295
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 11621853 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

VAN ANTWERP, VINCENT, BCB⁴

Alternate Name:
VANANTWERP, VINCENT
7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@autisml
earningpartners.com
NPI: 1639530504
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 1096374
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VANG, CINDY J, MFT⁴ Alternate Name: THAO, CINDY 550 W Alluvial Ave. Ste 108 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 795-5990 Email:DANIEL@FRESNOFA MILYTHERAPY.COM NPI: 1699208363 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 795-5990 License No: 100531 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -7:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VANLANDINGHAM, HOLLY C. BCB⁴

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 223-7123
Email:CREDENTIALING@A
CESABA.COM
NPI: 1609378827
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 223-7123
License No: 11832328
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:
7:00 - 8:00

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno VANLANDINGHAM, HOLLY VARGAS, SANDRA, BCB4 C, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co a.com

NPI: 1609378827 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11832328 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VANLANDINGHAM, HOLLY 6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 C. BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1609378827

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 11832328 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1891297610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 118342575 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

VARGAS, SANDRA, BCB4

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

8:00 - 4:30

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co BCB4

NPI: 1891297610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 118342575 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno **VASQUEZ-GUTIERREZ,** ROBYN N. BCB4

Alternate Name: VASQUEZ, ROBYN; LEE, ROBYN 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1407129489 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 1096514 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VAWTER, MAGDALEN,

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin aparters.com NPI: 1447802848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149732 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno VAWTER, MAGDALEN, BCB⁴

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1447802848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149732 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VELASQUEZ, STEFANIE, BCB⁴

5140 N Fruit Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 (877) 242-2884 Email:credentialing@bia4aut ism.ora NPI: 1568915163 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(877) 242-2884 License No: 12154467 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

824 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

BCB⁴

Fresno **VENEGAS, STEPHANIE,** BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1659873479 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12152782 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VENEGAS, STEPHANIE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1659873479 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12152782 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno VENTURA, JORGE, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1528618634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12152103 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

VICKERS SANCHEZ, AIMEE V, PSY4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: RIFFEL, **AIMEE** 5100 North 6th St, Ste 139 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 708-8708 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1508952383 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 708-8708 License No: 20191 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: Fresno VIDAL, COURTNEY L,

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com NPI: 1215271937

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123 License No: 1119568

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

VIDAL, COURTNEY L, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co ORG

NPI: 1215271937 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1119568 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

VIEYRA, MIGUEL A, BCB4 1111 E Herndon Ave, Ste 211

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 575-8172

Email:credentialing@plutush

ealthinc.com NPI: 1225501299 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 11834074 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

VIEYRA, MIGUEL A, BCB4

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

2547 W Shaw Ave, Ste 113 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 241-7233 Email:LSANCHEZ@ES-CC

NPI: 1225501299 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 241-7233 License No: 11834074

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VIEYRA, MIGUEL A, BCB4

701 E Wood Duck Cir, Fresno, CA 93730 (559) 575-8172 Email:shaun.tucker@fwdfa m.com

NPI: 1225501299 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 11834074 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

VOLKOFF, WILLIAM J, MFT³

1704 E Bullard Avenue, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 432-1088 Email:wvolkoff@fbhsecure.n et

NPI: 1356436729 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 432-1088 License No: 21108

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:30 - 7:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VON AH, BRIONNA, BCB4

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@autisml
earningpartners.com
NPI: 1750920500
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12148410
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

VON AH, BRIONNA, BCB⁴

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93711
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gparters.com
NPI: 1750920500
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12148410
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

VUE, PAKOU, MFT4

1551 E Shaw Ave, Ste 116
Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 202-3390
Email:PAKOUVUELMFT@V
UEFAMILYTHERAPY.COM
NPI: 1487010419
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 202-3390
License No: 121352
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

WALDRON, NATALIE, BCB⁴

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101
Fresno, CA 93711
(866) 523-4268
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1043802770
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 523-4268
License No: 12368511
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WALIN, ERICA L, ARN4

1060 W Sierra Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 437-1117 Email:aart@bbmc-inc.com NPI: 1710673660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 437-1117 License No: 95025078 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 -

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

WALIN, ERICA L, ARN4

1300 E Shaw Ave, Ste 109 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 240-6550 Email:OFFICE@ADMINDAB OVE.COM

NPI: 1710673660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-6550

License No: 95025078 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

826 / www.CalVivaHealth.org Volume 4, 2024

Fresno WALKER, KAYLA, BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1497390751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12261040 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WALKER, KAYLA, BCB4

5325 N Fresno St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93710 (888) 880-9270 Email:info@butterflyeffects.c 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 om

NPI: 1497390751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 880-9270

License No: 12261040 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WALLACE, SUSAN L, MD4

Alternate Name: LESTER, SUSAN 2740 S Elm Ave. Fresno, CA 93706 (559) 457-5200

Email:mccred@clinicasierrav NPI: 1700388493

ista.org NPI: 1255402160 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 457-5200 License No: G42602 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

WALSH, STEPHANIE, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1164924262

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11833691 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WARHAFT, ZEV, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12261481 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WARHAFT, ZEV, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:BRETTMWATTSMFT

NPI: 1700388493 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12261481

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WATTS, BRETT M, MFT4

4946 E Yale Ave, #101 Fresno, CA 93727 (559) 367-6839

Email:hopehealing.ftc@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1235393299 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 367-6839

License No: LMFT43090 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WATTS, BRETT M, MFT4

1805 E Fir Ave, Ste 107 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 367-6839 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1235393299 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 367-6839 License No: LMFT43090

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 11:00 -

8:00, Sat: 11:00 - 6:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WEBB, YVONNE, BCB4

Alternate Name: JOHNSON 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1164706339 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 1118074 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

WHYBREW, NICOLE M, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103
Fresno, CA 93710
(855) 223-7123
Email:credentialing@acesab
a.com
NPI: 1427418300
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11521217

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WILKINS, CANDICE, LCS4

2490 W Shaw, Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 248-8579 Email:kcromwell@hindshosp ice.org

NPI: 1700439684 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 248-8579 License No: 89794

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

WILLARD, MELISSA M, MFT⁴

7575 N Cedar Ave, Ste 102
Fresno, CA 93720
(559) 203-3775
Email:staff@minddivers.com
NPI: 1508145772
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 203-3775
License No: 93335
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WILLIAMS, LORI D, PSY³

Alternate Name:
WAGONER, LORI D
WILLIAMS-STRATFORD
516 W Shaw Ave, Ste 200
Fresno, CA 93704
(800) 314-7273
Email:psouth@personagrou

p.com

NPI: 1255632535 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (800) 314-7273

License No: 15389 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 -

: 10:00 - 1:00

WILLIAMS, SHARON, MFT⁴

5:00, Sat: 10:00 - 3:00, Sun

7025 N Chestnut Ave, Ste 102

Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 696-3115

Email:SHARONINKINGSBU RG@SBCGLOBAL.NET NPI: 1336574896

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 696-3115 License No: 115117

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 10:00 - Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 7:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WILSON, KERSTYN, BCB4

Alternate Name: DALETH, KERSTYN 4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900

Email: in fo@calautism center.

org

NPI: 1811467509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12042423 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

WILSON, KERSTYN, BCB4

Alternate Name: DALETH, KERSTYN

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

ora

NPI: 1811467509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 492-7900 License No: 12042423 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno WILSON, KERSTYN, BCB4

Alternate Name: DALETH, KERSTYN 1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

ora

NPI: 1811467509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 12042423

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WILSON, MALIA M, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1285886622 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1062966

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno WILSON, MALIA M, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1285886622 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 1062966 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

WINEGARDEN, DEBRA L, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: ANDERSON-WINEGARDE N. DEBRA 7575 N Cedar Ave, Ste 102 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 203-3775 Email:staff@minddivers.com NPI: 1346479227 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 203-3775 License No: 25442

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Fresno WINTERS, ALEXIS, BCB4

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1144793225 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 12152535 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WOLDE, TSION H, BCB4 Alternate Name: WOLDE,

TSION 7339 N 1st St, Ste 110 Fresno, CA 93720 (916) 729-3098

Email:Credentialing@learnin garts.com

NPI: 1275849416 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1107175

After Hours Phone Number: (916) 729-3098

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WOLFE, MEGAN E, BCB4 Alternate Name: HAGGARD, MEGAN E 6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1386917409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 1095229 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

WOLFF, ALEXANDRA, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6760 N West Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1790291037 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268 License No: 11728295

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno WOLFF, ALEXANDRA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com

NPI: 1790291037 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11728295

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WOMACK, ALLISON, BCD4

6760 N West Ave. Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93711 (866) 523-4268 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1861725780 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (866) 523-4268

License No: 11313092 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WONG, TAMERA, BCB4

Alternate Name: SITZE, **TAMERA** 1782 E Bullard, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93710

(559) 515-6485 Email:BICC.ADMIN@BICCC familytherapy.com

ENTRALCAL.COM NPI: 1215273354

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 515-6485

License No: 1073326 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WONG, TAMERA, BCB4

Alternate Name: SITZE, **TAMERA** 1849 N Helm St, Ste 106 Fresno, CA 93727

(805) 979-9941

Email:INSURANCE@ACHIE NPI: 1912267055 **VEIT.US**

NPI: 1215273354 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(805) 979-9941 License No: 1073326 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

WOODWARD, JONATHAN, WRIGHT, CHEYENNE, MFT⁴

770 E Shaw Ave, Ste 230 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 691-6840 Email:melissa@centralvalley NPI: 1356895429

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 691-6840

License No: 123611 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WORCESTER, CHERI L, BCB⁴

5363 N Fresno Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93710 (877) 418-2978 Email:credentialing@butterfl yeffects.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 418-2978

License No: 1095889 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

BCB⁴

NPI: 1518467281 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12153317 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

WRIGHT, CHEYENNE, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1518467281 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 12153317 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

XIONG, NONISH C, PSY4

5337 N Contessa Ave. Fresno, CA 93723 (559) 273-0177 Email:NONISHXIONG@ICL OUD.COM NPI: 1578793733

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 273-0177 License No: 29003

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

XIONG, YEE LENG, ABA4

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin

gparters.com NPI: 1679075667 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: RBT1505356 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

XIONG, YEE LENG, ABA4

7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1679075667 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: RBT1505356 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

YAMASHITA, SONDRA, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com NPI: 1003316779

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155510 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

YAMASHITA, SONDRA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co org

NPI: 1003316779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12155510 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

YELINEK, JULLIAN, BCB4

4152 W Swift Ave, Ste 104 Fresno, CA 93722 (559) 492-7900

Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1548739337 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 11939477

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

YELINEK, JULLIAN, BCB4

7191 N Ingram Ave, Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93650 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

NPI: 1548739337 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900 License No: 11939477 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

YELINEK, JULLIAN, BCB4

1630 E Shaw Ave, Ste 190 Fresno, CA 93710 (559) 492-7900 Email:info@calautismcenter.

orq

NPI: 1548739337 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-7900

License No: 11939477 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno YEMENJIAN, SONA A, MFT⁴

1357 West Shaw Ave, Ste 100 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 825-1205 Email:HELP@JANZTHERA

PY.COM

NPI: 1306497789 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 825-1205 License No: 48243 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

YOSHINO, DEREK J, BCB4 7088 N Maple Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@autisml earningpartners.com NPI: 1598300592 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12258631 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno YOSHINO, DEREK J, BCB4

6770 N West Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93711 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gparters.com NPI: 1598300592 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: 12258631 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

YOUNG, JENNIFER L, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

NPI: 1639659113 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11725257 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno YOUNG, JENNIFER L, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co MAIL.COM

NPI: 1639659113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11725257 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

ZARATE, BRENDA A, MFT⁴

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

659 W Shaw Ave, Ste E Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 449-2730 Email:Melissadearingpsy.d @protonmail.com NPI: 1043624893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 449-2730

License No: 106540 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ZARATE, BRENDA A, MFT4

575 E Locust Ave, #101 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 394-7860

Email:BZARATE.LMFT@G

NPI: 1043624893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 394-7860 License No: 106540

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ZELDIN, HEATHER, PSY4

Alternate Name: HEATHER MOORE

7265 N 1st St, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93720 (559) 492-1560

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1902362924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 492-1560

License No: 32895

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Volume 4, 2024

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno ZELDIN, HEATHER, PSY⁴ Alternate Name: HEATHER MOORE

1100 Shaw Ave, Suite 112 Fresno, CA 93711 (559) 801-8944

Email: JONATHON. BAIRD@. VITALIZEPSYCH.COM NPI: 1902362924

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 801-8944

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00, Sat: 6:00 - 6:00, Sun:

License No: 32895

8:00 - 4:30

ZERN, CHANDRA A, BCB4

530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105 Fresno, CA 93720 (855) 223-7123 Email:CREDENTIALING@A **CESABA.COM** NPI: 1326117789

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11314097 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ZHANG, IRENE, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1396088845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 11520648 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

ZHANG, IRENE, BCB4

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co Fresno, CA 93710

NPI: 1396088845 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123

License No: 11520648 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno

ZILFUGHARYAN, NARINE, ZORCHENKO, VIKTORIYA, LCS⁴

516 W Shaw Ave, Suite 200 Fresno, CA 93704 (559) 785-0347 Email:NARINE@DBTFRES NO.COM

NPI: 1861664740 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 785-0347 License No: 65201

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

ZORCHENKO, VIKTORIYA, ZUNIGA-TINOCO, MAYRA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1922572254 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 223-7123

License No: 12258559 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Fresno BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103 Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123

Email:kjimenez@acesaba.co

NPI: 1922572254 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12258559 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

8:00 - 4:30

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

ZUNIGA-TINOCO, MAYRA, BCB⁴
530 E Herndon Ave, Ste 105
Fresno, CA 93720
(855) 223-7123
Email:CREDENTIALING@A
CESABA.COM
NPI: 1225539083 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123 License No: 12042181 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -

8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:

7:00 - 8:00

Fresno ZUNIGA-TINOCO, MAYRA, BCB⁴

6177 N Thesta Ave, Ste 103

Fresno, CA 93710 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab a.com
NPI: 1225539083
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number: (855) 223-7123
License No: 12042181
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 - 8:00, Sat: 7:00 - 8:00, Sun:

7:00 - 8:00 **Hanford**

8:00 - 4:30

ALBIANI, DYLAN, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE
ARNINGPARTNERS.COM
NPI: 1790288173
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12044764
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Hanford ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA, BCB⁴

215 Center St,
Hanford, CA 93230
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1285018598
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 11830773
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

BAIR, KILEY A, BCB⁴ 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107

Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com
NPI: 1982238648
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276
License No: 12148043
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

BOWN, RONALD E, LCS⁴ 250 W 5th St.

Hanford, CA 93230 (877) 960-3426 Email:credentials@fhcn.org NPI: 1730377730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (877) 960-3426 License No: 64390 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:

BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: WITHROW, ROBYNNE
215 Center St,
Hanford, CA 93230
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1679837843
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 11624667
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford CASTANEDA, ERICKA,

BCB⁴
319 Mall Dr,
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1477029411
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12157360
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CASTANEDA, ERICKA, BCB⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gpartners.com
NPI: 1477029411
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12157360
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Hanford CASTILLO, LYDIA, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1760952451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12045149 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

CORONA, AMBAR O, ABA⁴ 8:00 - 4:30

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1245729680 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12151520 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford COTA, BIANCA, PSY4

598 W Grangeville Blvd, Ste 103 Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 585-1898 Email:BCOTA.PSYD@GMAI L.COM NPI: 1831458959 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 585-1898 License No: PSY25462 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 - 8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 11:00, Sun 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

DIAZ, VERONICA, MFT4

310 N Irwin, Ste 22 Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 372-9943 Email:DiazRVLMFT@gmail.

NPI: 1265970875 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 372-9943 License No: 117147

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 6:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

ECHEBESTE-SILVA, YOLANDA, MFT⁴

310 N Irwin, Ste #21 Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 537-6514 Email:Imftesilva@gmail.com NPI: 1326249244

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 537-6514 License No: 52574

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

: 8:00 - 4:30

FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB4

215 Center St, Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1497224315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 12257645 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -6:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

FREITAS, SHELBY, BCB4 530 W Lacey Blvd. Hanford, CA 93230 (888) 805-0759

Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM

NPI: 1588159297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 805-0759

License No: 11830784 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

FREITAS, SHELBY, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1588159297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11830784 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford GAINES, TAYLOR R, BCB4

240 N Irwin Street. Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 707-4928

Email:taylor@sensoryrock.c

NPI: 1639545684 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 707-4928

License No: 11518686 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -7:00, Sat: 8:00 - 1:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

GOMEZ, WENDY, ABA4

Alternate Name: GARCIA, **WENDY**

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276

Email:intake@autismlearnin

gpartners.com NPI: 1720544208 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276

License No: 12046415 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford HELMUTH, HOLLY, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin

gpartners.com NPI: 1962972612

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276 License No: 12259032

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

ISHMAEL, LEE ANNE, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SERNA, LEE ANNE 319 Mall Dr, Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1609119114 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11521116 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford ISHMAEL, LEE ANNE, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: SERNA, LEE ANNE 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1609119114 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 11521116 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

JANTZEN, DAWN, BCB4

215 Center St, Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ARNINGPARTNERS.COM ealthinc.com NPI: 1528569571

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172

License No: 12041069 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

6:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford KALOMIRIS, KELLEY, ABA⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1396236485 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149587 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

KALOMIRIS, KELLEY, ABA⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE NPI: 1396236485 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149587 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford KOOPMANS-HEMPTON, SHARON A, LCS⁴

250 W 5th St,
Hanford, CA 93230
(877) 960-3426
Email:credentials@fhcn.org
NPI: 1922130707
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(877) 960-3426
License No: 24429
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

LERMA, LIZBETH P, MFT4

310 N Irwin St, Ste 24
Hanford, CA 93230
(559) 492-9511
Hanford, CA 93
Email:LIZBETHLERMA@YM
AIL.COM
NPI: 1316120694
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 492-9511
License No: LMFT49687
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 12:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun

BCB⁴
215 Center St,
Hanford, CA 93
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentia
ealthinc.com
NPI: 182156702
Cultural Competent of Completed: No
After Hours Photology
(559) 575-8172
License No: 123
Office Hrs: Mon

: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

LOPEZ, JULIA, BCA⁴

215 Center St,
Hanford, CA 93230
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1609377548
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 188668
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 6:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun :
8:00 - 4:30

LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL, BCB⁴

215 Center St,
Hanford, CA 93230
(559) 575-8172
Email:credentialing@plutush
ealthinc.com
NPI: 1821567025
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 575-8172
License No: 12364049
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :
8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

MARQUEZ, NANCY, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gpartners.com
NPI: 1740780568
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 12154807
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

MARTINEZ, ALEXANDRA, BCB⁴

Alternate Name:
GONZALEZ, ALEXANDRA
325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gpartners.com
NPI: 1770058950
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 11830823
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford MCALLEN, LAUREN M, BCB⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE
ARNINGPARTNERS.COM
NPI: 1205294733
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 11829848
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

MILLER, LAUREN T, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107
Hanford, CA 93230
(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gpartners.com
NPI: 1205381670
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 11622500
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

Hanford MYERS, ROSA, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1154808640 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12150879 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

PARK, JEOUNG P, PSY4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

310 N Irwin St, #14 Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 272-6093 Email:psydoctor2000@yaho o.com NPI: 1578723805 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 272-6093 License No: 29775 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:30 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Hanford PARK, JEOUNG P, PSY4

108 E 7th St, Ste 228 Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 970-4812 Email:psydoctor2000@yaho o.com NPI: 1578723805

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 970-4812 License No: 29775 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 5:00, Sun:

PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

319 Mall Dr, Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1982163309 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12157131 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

PHELPS, KATIE, BCB4 319 Mall Dr. Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1396204434 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12150384 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

PHELPS, KATIE, BCB4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1396204434 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(855) 295-3276 License No: 12150384 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

RICHMOND, JENNIFER A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VILLICANA, **JENNIFER** 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1255697991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1095140 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RICHMOND, JENNIFER A, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VILLICANA, **JENNIFER** 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1255697991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1095140

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford
RICHMOND, JENNIFER A,
BCB⁴
Alternate Name: VILLICANA
JENNIFER

Alternate Name: VILLICANA
JENNIFER
530 W Lacey Blvd,
Hanford, CA 93230
(888) 805-0759
Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE
ARNINGPARTNERS.COM
NPI: 1255697991
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(888) 805-0759
License No: 1095140
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

RIVERA, EMILY F, LCS⁴ 206 W Lacey Blvd, Ste 308

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

A Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 584-5684

8:00 - 4:30

Email:emilybcba@gmail.com NPI: 1285852012 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 584-5684

License No: 14082 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 8:00, Sat : 9:00 - 4:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford RUTLEDGE, LEAH M,

BCB⁴ A, Alternate Name: DEVER, LEAH 530 W Lacey Blvd, Hanford, CA 93230 (888) 805-0759 Email:INTAKE@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1437445939 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (888) 805-0759 License No: 1118700 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

SOTO, JENNIFER, BCB⁴ 215 Center St,

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1003304437 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 12151345 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00, Sat : 9:00 - 2:00, Sun :

Hanford

TESFAI, ADHANET Y, BCB⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107

Hanford, CA 93230

(855) 295-3276
Email:intake@autismlearnin
gpartners.com
NPI: 1740675701
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(855) 295-3276
License No: 11940407
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 3:00, Sun :

TORRES, APRIL S, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

215 Center St.

Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 575-8172 Email:credentialing@plutush ealthinc.com NPI: 1619341054 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 575-8172 License No: 11519624 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 9:00 - 2:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

TOUSI, SARA, LCS⁴ 1025 N Douty St, Hanford, CA 93230 (559) 537-0246 Email:MHN.ProviderS

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1508427899 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 537-0246

License No: 89177 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

VAN ANTWERP, VINCENT, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VANANTWERP, VINCENT 319 Mall Dr, Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1096374 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford VAN ANTWERP, VINCENT, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: VANANTWERP, VINCENT 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 1096374 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

VAWTER, MAGDALEN, BCB⁴

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1447802848 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12149732 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

VON AH, BRIONNA, BCB4 325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1750920500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12148410 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

WALKER, KAYLA, BCB4

319 Mall Dr, Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1497390751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12261040 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

WALKER, KAYLA, BCB4

325 Mall Dr. Ste 107

Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1497390751 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12261040 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

XIONG, YEE LENG, ABA4

325 Mall Dr, Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1679075667 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: RBT1505356 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Hanford

YOSHINO, DEREK J, BCB4

325 Mall Dr. Ste 107 Hanford, CA 93230 (855) 295-3276 Email:intake@autismlearnin gpartners.com NPI: 1598300592 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (855) 295-3276 License No: 12258631 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Kerman

BUTLER, JULIA N, PSY4

Alternate Name: **SCHOMAKER** 1000 S Madera Ave. Kerman, CA 93630 (559) 846-9370 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1689098683 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 846-9370 License No: 30710 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Kerman

YANG, KIA, PSY4

702 S Eighth St, Kerman, CA 93630 (559) 364-2975 Email:RMANZANEDO@VH

T.ORG

NPI: 1912629924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 364-2975 License No: PSY33310 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Kingsburg

AMARLAPUDI, LISA H, PSY⁴

Alternate Name: OKUTUS-LEMMONS, LISA Η

121 West Sierra Street, Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559) 326-5320

Email:TMCGEE@VHT.ORG

NPI: 1891119640 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 326-5320 License No: 31356

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Kingsburg

DELGADO, PAUL, BCB4

13944 S Academy Ave. Kinasbura, CA 93631 (559) 556-0030

Email:pdelgado@abcstrategi

es.org NPI: 1295130003 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 556-0030 License No: 1149869 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANCHEZ MARTINEZ. BLANCA, BCB4

13944 S Academy Ave, Kingsburg, CA 93631 (559) 556-0030 Email:pdelgado@abcstrategi NPI: 1245733880 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 556-0030 License No: 12261256 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Lemoore

BARRERA, DIANA E, LCS4

209 C St. Lemoore, CA 93245 (559) 924-7005

Email:Mbeveridge@ariachc.

NPI: 1295882439 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 924-7005 License No: LCSW17483 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

HAUBENCHILD, KRYSTAL M. BCB4

Alternate Name: ANDERSON, KRYSTAL BAILES, KRYSTAL 1235 Mission Dr. Lemoore, CA 93245 (559) 240-4273 Email:krystal@nb-behavioral -health.com NPI: 1306219498

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 240-4273

License No: 11830559 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 6:00 -6:00, Sat: 6:00 - 6:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Lemoore

LOPEZ, MARIO, LCS⁴

Alternate Name: MARIO **LOPEZ** 206 C St, Unit #849 Lemoore, CA 93245 (559) 288-7714

Email:lopezm232@gmail.co m

NPI: 1487035416 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 288-7714

License No: LCSW12363 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -9:00. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

SHELDON, RONALD R. PSY⁴

209 C St. Lemoore, CA 93245 (559) 924-7005 Email:Mbeveridge@ariachc. org NPI: 1790817161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

(559) 924-7005 License No: 14395

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

After Hours Phone Number:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

BARNES, BRYN M, BCB4

1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And

Madera, CA 93637 (559) 330-2211

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1932679487 Cultural Competence

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-2211

Training Completed: No

License No: 12043503

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

BARRETO, JENNIFER N, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: MCCARTHY, JENNIFER NICOLE

1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And

С

Madera, CA 93637 (559) 330-2211 Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1326454778
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-2211

License No: 11416037 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

BARRIGA, JAMIE, BCB4

1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And C

Madera, CA 93637 (559) 330-2211

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1558863050 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 330-2211 License No: 12154647 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

BECKWITH, ELIKA, MFT⁴

4545 Hillside Rd, Madera, CA 93636 (559) 367-6839

Email:hopehealing.ftc@gmai

NPI: 1316197510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 367-6839

License No: 51705 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

344 E 6th St.

CHAVEZ, IRMA, LSW4

Madera, CA 93638 (559) 664-4000 Email:RCALDERON@CAM ARENAHEALTH.ORG

NPI: 1275856551 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 664-4000 License No: 106744 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

CORRAL, DANELLE D, BCB⁴

Alternate Name: OVALLE
1930 Howard Rd, Ste 125
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 267-8323
Email:SRODRIGUEZ@INCL
USIVEHEARTSADC.COM
NPI: 1922518992
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 267-8323

License No: 11727194 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

<u>Madera</u>

(559) 514-4804

DURRELL, BROOKE J, LCS³

Alternate Name: ASHLEY, BROOKE

11178 Highway 41, Ste 101 Madera, CA 93636

Email:RANCHOSCOUNSELI

NG@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1821424003 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 514-4804 License No: 79898

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:00 - 6:00, Sat : 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

ELIZALDE, MARIA P, MFT⁴

1816 Howard Road, Suite 9 Madera, CA 93637 (559) 377-6898 Email:MARIA.ELIZALDELM

FT@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1336424753
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 377-6898 License No: 94572

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 3:00, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera
FAIRCHILD, ADRIENNE,
BCB ⁴
1915 Howard Rd, Ste B Ar
С
Madera, CA 93637

(559) 330-2211 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1427559053 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-2211 License No: 11935947 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

GIRARDOT, DAVID, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

1930 Howard Rd, Ste 125 Madera, CA 93637 (559) 267-8323 Email:SRODRIGUEZ@INCL USIVEHEARTSADC.COM

NPI: 1225195951 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 267-8323 License No: 11832927 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera **GREENER-WOOTEN,** SIENNA L, BCB4

nd 1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And С

> Madera, CA 93637 (559) 330-2211

Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1194090753 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-2211 License No: 1041936 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

HER, RUTH A, LIC4

124 South A St, Madera, CA 93638 (559) 664-4000

Email:lavila@camarenahealt s@Healthnet.com

h.ora

NPI: 1851796460 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: 92961

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

IBAL, CLAUDIA G, LCS4

344 E 6th St. Madera, CA 93638 (559) 664-4000 Email:RCALDERON@CAM ARENAHEALTH.ORG NPI: 1033682174 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: 104417 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

JORDAN, DANIELLE, BCB⁴ 1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And

C

8:00 - 4:30

Madera, CA 93637 (559) 330-2211 Email:MHN.ProviderService

NPI: 1407276314 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 330-2211 License No: 11415886

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

JUAREZ, ALONDRA, LSW4

705 W. Pecan Ave. Madera, CA 93637 (559) 664-4000

Email:rserrano@camarenah

ealth.org

NPI: 1023609302 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: 97623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

KEELER, BRITTNEY E, BCB⁴

Madera, CA 93637

Alternate Name: WYMAN. **BRITTNEY** 1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And

(559) 330-2211 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1265789101

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 330-2211 License No: 11211405 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

LEASURE, JORDYN, BCB4

1930 Howard Rd, Ste 125
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 267-8323
Email:SRODRIGUEZ@INCL
USIVEHEARTSADC.COM
NPI: 1356728133
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 267-8323
License No: 11726162
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

7:00, Sat: 9:00 - 7:00, Sun:

MIRZA, HIBA, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

1930 Howard Rd, Ste 125
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 267-8323
Email:SRODRIGUEZ@INCL
USIVEHEARTSADC.COM
NPI: 1831780824
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 267-8323
License No: 12369297
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Madera

124 South A St.

Madera, CA 93638

MURILLO, JANET, LCS⁴

(559) 664-4000 Email:lavila@camarenahealt h.org NPI: 1902320633 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: 87374 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:30 -5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB⁴

8:00 - 4:30

Alternate Name: QUIENT,
KATHERINE L
1915 Howard Rd, Ste B And
C
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 330-2211
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1225481286
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 330-2211

License No: 11622623 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS4

Po Box 299,
Madera, CA 93639
(559) 664-4000
Email:lavila@camarenahealt
h.org
NPI: 1215133269
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 664-4000
License No: 62060

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS4

363 E Almond Ave, Suite 101 Madera, CA 93637 (559) 664-4000 Email:LOCHOA@CAMARE NAHEALTH.ORG NPI: 1215133269 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000

License No: 62060 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:00 -7:00, Sat : 7:00 - 5:00, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Madera

OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS4

344 E 6th St,
Madera, CA 93638
(559) 664-4000
Email:RCALDERON@CAM
ARENAHEALTH.ORG
NPI: 1215133269
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 664-4000
License No: 62060
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 7:00 7:00, Sat: 7:00 - 5:00, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

OCHOA, SANDRA M, MFT4

344 E 6th St,
Madera, CA 93638
(559) 664-4000
Email:RCALDERON@CAM
ARENAHEALTH.ORG
NPI: 1821629908
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 664-4000
License No: 117503
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Madera ORTEGA, LUIS, BCB⁴

1930 Howard Rd, Ste 125
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 267-8323
Email:SRODRIGUEZ@INCL
USIVEHEARTSADC.COM
NPI: 1669018925
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 267-8323
License No: 12365781
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

SERRANO RIVERA, ROSALBA S, LCS⁴

Alternate Name: ROSALBA RIVERA
740 E. Almond Ave,
Madera, CA 93637
(559) 664-4000
Email:rserrano@camarenah
ealth.org
NPI: 1457512535
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 664-4000
License No: 28069
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Madera SRIDHAR, BAMA, MD² 344 E 6th St.

Madera, CA 93638 (559) 664-4000 Email:RCALDERON@CAM ARENAHEALTH.ORG NPI: 1639246531 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: A40677 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

TREJO, KIM, LCS⁴ 11976 Rd 37,

8:00 - 4:30

Madera, CA 93636 (559) 645-4191 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1952664096 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 645-4191 License No: 28328 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -5:00. Sat : 8:00 - 4:30. Sun :

Madera WATSON, VERONICA M, MFT⁴

705 W. Pecan Ave.

Madera, CA 93637 (559) 664-4000 Email:rserrano@camarenah ealth.org NPI: 1972952455 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 664-4000 License No: 117307 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun : 8:00 - 4:30

WATTS, BRETT M, MFT⁴ 4545 Hillside Rd, Madera, CA 93636

(559) 367-6839
Email:hopehealing.ftc@gmai
I.com
NPI: 1235393299
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 367-6839
License No: LMFT43090

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 4:30, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Oakhurst DOSS, CHRISTINE L, LCS⁴

49370 Road 426 Ste B,
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559) 641-6321
Email:Cornerstone@sti.net
NPI: 1255729760
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 641-6321
License No: 64005
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

FARLEY-BATES, NINA D, LCS⁴

49063 Rd 426, Ste A
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559) 760-5798
Email:nfarleybateslcsw@gm
ail.com
NPI: 1346448651
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 760-5798
License No: LCS24358
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 10:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91367, Fax: (877) 831-6019.

8:00 - 4:30

Oakhurst

GORSKI, JEFFREY P, LCS4

46485 Riverview Dr. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-5189 Email:GORSKI@STI.NET NPI: 1710909601 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-5189 License No: 6876 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

8:00 - 4:30

40298 Junction Dr, Ste B Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 760-1188 Email:CHARLESP MFT@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1033369509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 760-1188 License No: 53131 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

Oakhurst

RESSLER, ALLISON, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LIVERMORE, ALLISON 40680 Hwy 41, Ste D Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2084 Email:carolwindsor@att.net NPI: 1194195362 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-2084 License No: 111160 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 9:00 -**PEUGH, CHARLES B, MFT**⁴ 6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

RESSLER, ALLISON, MFT⁴

Alternate Name: LIVERMORE, ALLISON 40680 Hwy 41, Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 760-4341 Email:ALLISONRESSLER.L MFT@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194195362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 760-4341 License No: 111160 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Oakhurst

TREJO, KIM, LCS4

48677 Victoria Ln. Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2711 Email:MHN.ProviderService s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1952664096 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-2711 License No: 28328 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

WINDSOR, CAROL E, MFT⁴

40680 Highway 41, Suite D Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2084 TT.NET NPI: 1104144328 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-2084 License No: 52237 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

Oakhurst

WINDSOR, CAROL E, MFT4

40680 Hwy 41, Ste D Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2084

Email:CAROLWINDSOR@A

TT.NET

8:00 - 4:30

NPI: 1104144328 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-2084 License No: 52237 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

WINDSOR, CAROL E, MFT4

40680 Hwy 41, Ste D Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2084 NPI: 1104144328 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 683-2084

License No: 52237 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -

9:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

YOUNG, JUDITH L, MFT4

49370 Rd 426, Ste B

Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 760-5898 Email:judith411@sti.net NPI: 1326271925 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 760-5898

License No: MFC34139 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 11:00 -6:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Email:CAROLWINDSOR@A Email:carolwindsor@att.net

If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link http://www.calvivahealth.org/grievance-form/ or contact our Member Service Department at (888) 893-1569 TTY 711. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to: CalViva Health, Attn: Grievance and Appeals Department C-5, 21281 Burbank Blvd.,

Woodland Hills. CA 91367. Fax: (877) 831-6019.

Reedley

BUTLER, JULIA N, PSY⁴

Alternate Name:
SCHOMAKER
1471 N Acacia Ave,
Reedley, CA 93654
(559) 638-8155
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1689098683
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 638-8155
License No: 30710
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30. Sat: 8:00 - 4:30. Sun:

CUEVAS, VICTORIA, BCB4

8:00 - 4:30

1220 E Washington Ave, Reedley, CA 93654 (559) 305-7130 Email:JOSUNA@CODEMET RO.COM NPI: 1467818047 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

License No: 11518763 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

(559) 305-7130

Reedley LISSAUR, RALPH P, MD⁴

1471 N Acacia Ave,
Reedley, CA 93654
(559) 638-8155
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1245287960
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 638-8155
License No: A88975
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:
8:00 - 4:30

MEJIA, BLANCA, PSY4

1530 E Manning Ave,
Reedley, CA 93654
(866) 707-6664
Email:MHN.ProviderService
s@Healthnet.com
NPI: 1255983409
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(866) 707-6664
License No: 30927
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Reedley

NORDMAN, JULIE, BCB⁴ 1220 E Washington Ave,

Reedley, CA 93654 1220 E Washing (559) 305-7130 Reedley, CA 93 Email:JOSUNA@CODEMET (559) 305-7130 Email:JOSUNA@CODEMET (559) Email:JOSUNA@CODEMET

NPI: 1962868992 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 305-7130 License No: 11518933 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 -

5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

RENTERIA, HORACIO, MFT⁴

740 G Street, Suite G
Reedley, CA 93654
(559) 318-7123
Email:HORACIO.RENTERI
A.LMFT@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1871837120
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 318-7123
License No: 87788
Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 8:00, Sat: 8:00 - 12:00, Sun

: 8:00 - 4:30

Reedley REYNOSO, MARISOL, BCB⁴

1220 E Washington Ave, Reedley, CA 93654 (559) 305-7130 Email:JOSUNA@CODEMET RO.COM NPI: 1972984102 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number: (559) 305-7130 License No: 11410279 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 -5:00, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun: 8:00 - 4:30

SANDOVAL, EILEEN M, MFT⁴

1011 G St, Ste 5
Reedley, CA 93654
(559) 551-1400
Email:esandovallmft@gmail.
com
NPI: 1558787259
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
After Hours Phone Number:
(559) 551-1400
License No: 115318

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 9:30 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

Sanger

CABRERA, HECTOR E,

LCS⁴

2570 Jensen Ave, Ste 103 Sanger, CA 93657 (559) 399-8144

Email:SOYMESICA@VERIZ

ON.NET

NPI: 1447454756 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

After Hours Phone Number: (559) 399-8144

License No: 21831 Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 7:30 -7:30, Sat : 8:00 - 1:00, Sun :

10:00 - 2:00

GARCIA, NANCY V, MFT4

1533 7th St, Ste 111 Sanger, CA 93657 (559) 234-4858

Email:NOVAMHTHERAPY

@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1124538939 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 234-4858 License No: 121974

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri: 8:00 - 4:30, Sat: 8:00 - 4:30, Sun:

8:00 - 4:30

Selma

TREJO, KIM, LCS4

2141 High St, Selma, CA 93662 (559) 856-6110

Email:MHN.ProviderService

s@Healthnet.com NPI: 1952664096 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No After Hours Phone Number:

(559) 856-6110 License No: 28328

Office Hrs: Mon - Fri : 8:00 - 5:00, Sat : 8:00 - 4:30, Sun :

8:00 - 4:30

ADVENTIST HEALTH ADVENTIST HEALTH -LEMOORE	ADDAMS, ERIN F, MFT .726 Adelaja, Ibironke V. M.D. 226, 309, 331, 451, 480 Adeniji, Beni A. M.D153, 154 Adeshina, Yewande O. M.D. 122 Adhlakha, Aadhar M.D171,	Ami	EAST	Akary, Eihab M.D469, 492 Akhtar, Ehsaan M.D239, 247, 325, 371, 412, 496, 498, 583, 587, 596 Akhtar, Naeem M. M.D239, 247, 325, 371, 412, 496, 498, 583, 588, 596 Al Hilli, Yasir M.D171, 281 Al Horany, Bassel M.D531, 572 Al Ramo, Kathreen M.D. 229, 281, 331 Al-Aedan, Naif M. M.D171, 281 Al-bayati, Asseel N. M.D. 171, 281 Alam, Muhammad M. M.D. 316, 377, 419 Alapati, Sampath Kumar V. M.D360 Alatriste, Kristeen L. FNP271 ALBERTO, CHRISTINA, BCB
--	---	-----	------	--

Volume 4, 2024 www.CalVivaHealth.org / 849

Aliason, Inger P. M.D501, 541	Ambati, Narayana S. M.D. 244, 255, 401, 445	• •	ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -
	Ambe, Chenwi M. M.D161, 168		
Alkhairy, Tahir M. M.D395,	Ambrose, John A. M.D202,	Appu, Merveen M.D217,	
441 All Care Theranies 657 650	223, 334, 340, 354, 422, 448 Ambulatory Infusion		
Allen Florer Family Home -	Center-Clovis 646	Aquino, Paolo M. M.D258,	HEALTH CENTER -
•	Ament, Marvin E. M.D531,	•	STRATFORD63
Allen Florer Family Home -		Arab, Talal M. M.D. 213, 394,	
	AMES-COTTO, CHRISTINA,		246
Allen- Spees Family Home		Araim, Leheb H. M.D163,	Armenian, Patil M.D368,
654	AMIAL-COTA, YADIRA,		409
Allen-Cox Family Home Iv		Araim, Omar A. M.D213,	
654	Amin, Raj M.D. 208, 388, 432		Arora, Ajit S. M.D190, 341,
Allen-Spees Family Home Ii	Amini, Tara P.A79	•	422
654	Aminian, A M. M.D. 303, 361, 402		Arora, Amita M.D172, 282 Arreaza, Hector J. M.D80
Allyn, Donald L. M.D216, 221, 472, 481, 488		Arakere, Pushpalatha V. M.D240, 249	•
	Amu Sierra, Javier M.D121,		•
357, 394, 460		Arce-Hernandez, Edsel M.D.	
	ANAND, RACHNA, ARN.738	•	650
Almon, Christine M. M.D.	Anaya, Andres M. M.D472		Ash Tree Dialysis649
501, 541	Andersen, Beth A. M.D530,		ASHLEY, SARAH, MFT738
Almond Wood Dialysis662		Arellano Banoni, Gisela M.D.	Ashli Healthcare, Inc651
	ANDERSON, ARTHUR R,	74	Ashok, Seetharaman M.D.
519, 560, 593, 602		Arends Jr, Gary L. D.O541,	
Alosh, Humam M.D212		581	ASHOKKUMAR,
Alpas, Menmet D. M.D172, 282	MFT738 Anderson, Casandra M.D.	HEALTH CENTER -	GWENDOLYN, BCB739
Alper, Marina Y. M.D90	,	AVENAL - KING ST43	Ashraf, Gohar M.D70
Alsheikh, Batool J. M.D514,		ARIA COMMUNITY	496, 498, 583
541	BCB738		ASLAM, MARIA, BCB739
ALTAMIRANO, MELISSA,	Andhavarapu, Giridhar M.D.	COALINGA - LASALLE44	
BCB726, 736, 737, 834		ARIA COMMUNITY	LAUREN, BCB739
Altebarmakian, Varoujan	Andrews, James E. M.D.368,	HEALTH CENTER -	Atallah, Najdat A. M.D185,
M.D400, 445	409	DINUBA - LASALLE46	301
Alvarado Garcia, Maria L.	Ankrom, Douglas W. M.D.	ARIA COMMUNITY	Athale, Sanjeev D. M.D484,
M.D107	•	HEALTH CENTER -	486
ALVAREZ, JENNIFER, BCB	Anugwom, Chinenyenwa S.	FOWLER - LASALLE47	
737	M.D109 Anwar, Muhammad A. M.D.	ARIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER -	Atmaiian Timothy K M D
ALVAREZ, KARINA, BCB 737	498	HANFORD54	Atmajian, Timothy K. M.D. 85, 99, 100
Alvarez, Rita M.D516, 556	-	ARIA COMMUNITY	Attalla, Madonna M. M.D.
Amano, Keiko M.D208			172, 282
AMARLAPUDI, LISA H, PSY		ARIA COMMUNITY	Attia, Enas F. M.D101, 261
726, 841	107, 108, 210, 489 Aponte, Elisa M. M.D472		Attraplsi, Shada M. M.D. 172, 282, 311, 379, 422
	πρυπιο, Εποα IVI. IVI.D412	KETTLEMAN CITY56	202, 311, 313, 422
		-	

Atwal Sukhvir S M.D. 228	BACON, HIROMI K, LCS739	RADDETO IENNIEED N	BAZAN, YESENIA, BCB741,
313, 334, 345, 355, 452	Bahmanpour, Kamyar M.D.	BCB726, 741, 842	
ATWAL-KHANNA,	504, 544	BARRIGA, JAMIE, BCB.727,	bazyani, Menoucheni M.D.
SANJEEVAN, ARN739	•		Pool Medican CNM 250
Au Yeung, Kam Lun M.D.	219, 520, 561		Beal, Madison CNM358
422		Barthel, Erik R. M.D260,	
Au Yeung, Karla J. M.D520,		268, 529, 570	Becerra Ramirez, Milagros
561	740	•	M.D80
Au, Alvin Y. M.D479	•	Basaula, Kamala CRNA272	
Audd, Lee M. M.D272	BAIR, KILEY A, BCB740,		BCB742
Aulakh, Amardeep S. M.D.	834	447	Beck, Trisha J. M.D557_
241, 251, 346, 355, 455	BAIRD, JONATHON, PSY	Basraon, Jagroop S. D.O.	BECKWITH, ELIKA, MFT
Aulakh, Bobby S. M.D76	726, 740	164, 165, 186, 237, 245, 304	742, 842
Aung, Naw Aye Aye M.D.	Bajpi, Saurabh D.O. 380, 423	Basraon, Jaswant S. D.O.	BECTON, ALICIA, LCP742
172, 282	BAKER, DI'ANA G, MFT.740	164, 165, 186, 192, 200,	Beddoe, Randy A. M.D104
Autry, Amy M. M.D. 137, 141,	Bakir, Bayan M.D516, 556	305, 362, 404	Bedi, Kristopher D.O132,
145	Bala, Narinder S. M.D95,	Basraon, Rajvir K. M.D172,	141, 145
Avalon Healthcare - Madera	261, 435	282	Bedrosian, Armen H. M.D.
641	BALANAG, ERIN, BCA740	Basraon, Sanmaan K. M.D.	311
Avalos, Stephen M. M.D.	Balasa, Vinod V. M.D505,		Behniwal, Kuldip J. M.D. 401,
161, 195, 203, 483, 485	545	Bassi, Simranjit S. CRNA272	•
Aveanna Healthcare -	BALDES, MINDY, BCB740	•	Bekal, Sundeep D.O172,
Fresno658	Balfour, Stephen A. M.D.	PSY727	
AVENAL COMMMUNITY	257, 265, 359, 381, 426,		Belchenko, Dmitry D.O297
HEALTH CENTER -	505, 546, 588, 597	282	Bell, Angela F. M.D606
SKYLINE BLVD43		Batth, Amtinder S. M.D172,	. 3
AVILA, VANESSA R, BCB	OMAYMA M, BCB741		M.D138
739	Balli, Swetha M.D79		
Awadalla, Farah C. M.D449	•	Batth, Sukhjeet S. M.D244,	•
Ayala, Raul M.D72, 104		255, 338, 351, 462	Berauer, John-Paul M.D.520,
Ayala-Rodriguez, Irving M.D.	BANCROFT, LISA M, BCB	Baudonnet, Anthony, Od.717	
80	726, 741		Bergdahl, David M. M.D348
	Bangalore, Archana M.D71		Bergen, Michelle NP308
	Bangar, Parmala K. M.D.491		•
-	•	Bautista, Jose L. M.D84, 339, 613	572
335, 348, 356	Bangash, Ishtiaque A. M.D.	•	
Azmoun, Leyla M. M.D194,	•		Berkman, Scott A. M.D217,
202, 383, 427, 428	·	Bautista, Luis G. M.D. 84, 93,	
Azulay, Hila M.D461		99, 119, 120, 122, 123	BERMUDEZ, MIRIAM, MFT
В	Bao, Silin NP271		742
	Barayan, Sahar S. M.D524,	741	Bernard, Mark S. M.D383,
380, 422	565, 591, 600	Bayardo, Carlos F. M.D117	
Babu, Varsha M.D449	Barga, Renato B. M.D272	Bayer, Mattnew M.D516,	
	Barker, Janae A. D.O606	55/	67, 111
BACCI & Glinn Physical	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Baysal, Deniz M.D190, 191,	
Therapy661	Barnes, Kayla M. M.D516,	318, 458	352, 357
Bacci, Robert M. P.T479		Baz, Malik M. M.D190, 191,	
BACHICHA, CHRISTINA,	BARRERA, DIANA E, LCS	237, 244, 340, 353, 447,	
LCS739	725, 841	480, 481, 586, 610, 620, 621	

Volume 4, 2024

Bertolucci, George A. M.D. 194, 202, 231, 241, 251, 346, 355, 383, 384, 428,	Black, Elizabeth A. M.D. 162, 184, 233, 300 BLACK, SUSAN, BCB743	Brandley, Jaimie D. D.O.532, 572 BRANDON, WILLIAM H.	Bui, Don T. M.D470, 475, 492 Bukari, Mohammed S. M.D.
456, 622, 623		BCD745	•
Bertolucci, George, Md696	BLAIR, VINCENT, MFT743	Brant, Adam J. M.D.316, 455	BUMP, ROBYNNE M, BCB
Bethele Lutheran Home Inc.	BLOWERS, ANDREW P,	Brar, Gamdur S. M.D572	727, 746, 747, 834
641	BCB743	Brar, Nikhil, Od710	Bunnalai, Thianchai M.D.
Betre, Abraham D.O135	•	BRAR, NIRMAL S, MD745	
Beutner, Matthew R. M.D.	489	BRAZE, SHEREE N, BCB	Burdick, Ryan L. NP308
461	BMA OF CENTRAL VALLEY		BURGER, ALEXIS J, LCP
Bezwada, Vishnu V. M.D.	RURAL DIALYSIS663		747
484, 486	Boken, Daniel J. M.D505,		Burke, Patrick B. M.D500,
BHANDARI, STUTI, MD742		Brickey, Sarah R. M.D532,	
Bharath, Suman P. M.D297		573	Burnett, John F. M.D322
Bharati, Pankaj M.D380,			Burny, Ilyas M.D514, 541
423 Phocker Shyam M.D. 210		Services650	Bustamante Dayanghir, Alma D. M.D135
Bhaskar, Shyam M.D210 Bhathal, Amarpaul S. M.D.	77, 261 Boone, Keith B. M.D226,	BRISTER, VANESSA, LCS	BUTLER, JULIA N, PSY 727,
209	279	Bristol Hospice - Fresno650	
Bhatia, Perminder J. M.D.		Brock, Lee J. M.D509, 550,	
382, 427	Boran, Kevin J. M.D186,		C
Bhatt, Ashwin N. M.D273	305, 363, 404	BROESEL, RONDI L, LCS	Cabaluna, Marifi M.D468
Bhinder, Imrin K. M.D172,			CABRERA, HECTOR E,
283		Brook, Michael M. M.D184,	LCS747, 848
Bhogireddy, Varija M.D173,	Borromeo, Kate A. DPM.197,	300	Caceres, Liliana E. M.D. 114,
283	205, 392, 437, 594, 604	BROOKINS, ANTIONETTE	115, 390, 435, 573, 602
Bhullar, Manminder S. M.D.	Bosch Ramirez, Agnes M.	D, MFT746	Cakan, Nedim M.D504, 545
192, 200, 363, 404, 448	•	Brooks Health Care651	CALAGUAS, CLIFFORD,
Bhullar, Pardeep S. M.D.	Bosch, Kelleen M. D.O138,		BCB747
192, 201, 366, 407	140	746	Calderon, Raul M.D.168, 273
	BOTELLO, GABRIELA, BCB		
347, 356, 384, 428, 429, 456		593, 602	639
	BOVINO, BRIAN C, BCB744		California Cancer Associates
	BOWDEN, HAYDEE A, BCB		for Research & Excellence
Bilello, John F. M.D226,	•	Brownell, Joel D. M.D500	
373, 415 Rilello Kathryn I M.D. 234	Bowers, Ashley S. NP186 Bowlin, Heather, Od693,		California Home Medical.651
336, 351, 357, 394, 440, 461		Bruce, James M. M.D225,	California Imaging Institute
Billys, Meda M. M.D213		238, 246, 307, 366, 407	DBA Advanced Medical
Birnbaum, Peter L. M.D224,		Brundage, Susan R. P.T. 459	Imaging - Ami-C645 CAMACHO, HEIDI M, MFT
244, 255, 365, 406	Box, David M. M.D509, 550	•	747
	Boyd, Devon G. CRNA273		CAMARENA HEALTH -
493, 613, 616	BOYER, AMY, BCB744		ALMOND CAMPUS
Bista, Prakriti M.D173, 283		BUCKLEY, MARY K, LCS	MEDICAL57
Black Wellness & Prosperity		746	CAMARENA HEALTH -
Center648	BRADLEY, YVONNE, BCB	Buddiga, Praveen M.D256,	CLEVELAND AVENUE57
BLACK, DANELL T, LPC	744	264	CAMARENA HEALTH - I
727, 743			STREET57

MATILDA TORRES HIGH SCHOOL	Campagne, Danielle D. M.D. 368, 409 Campbell, Jonathan A. D.O. 110 Campbell, Matthew P. M.D. 218, 223, 236, 353, 617 CANO, RENE, BCB748 Cao, Yangming M.D313, 334, 355, 452, 476, 614, 618 CARDENAS, MIRIAN, MFT 748 CARDENAS, ROXANNA J, 3CB	STEPHEN, PSY728, 749, 750 CASTRO, VANESSA C, BCB	173, 283 Chairez, Ariel M.D514, 555 Chamarthi, Phani M.D271 Chambers, Robert D. M.D. 328 Chan, Andrea A. M.D235, 301 Chan, Linda C. M.D.506, 547 Chandrasekar, Indira D. M.D
Camarena Health County Care Urgent Care634 Camarena Health Oakhurst Urgent Care634, 635 Camarena Health Urgent	749 Casteel, James D. D.C209, 465 Castellanos, Bianca M.D.	544 CHACON, CLARET, BCB	283 Chavez, Anthony, Od693,
Camarena Urgent Care634		130, 140	

Volume 4, 2024

CLIAVIDA AMANDA DOD	Chara Allarana Od COO	Coolings Modical Conton	COOPER COOP
CHAVIRA, AMANDA, BCB	Chun, Allyson, Od698	•	COOPER-SOOD,
751, 752	•	Llc629, 646	
CHAVIRA, MELINDA, BCB	Clark, Jack D. M.D317, 494		Cooray, Roshan A. M.D. 532,
752	Classic Urgent Care635		573
	Clayman, Marty S. M.D273		
371, 412	CLEARY, SARADA, BCB	COALINGA REGIONAL	Cordoba, Daniel V. M.D. 192,
CHEN, AMY, BCB752		MEDICAL CENTER RHC45	• •
Chen, Baorong M.D196,	Clemente Gonzales, Ethel	COATS, KAJZA, BCB752	CORDOVA, CAROLINA,
204, 483, 485	M.D520, 560	Colarian, Jacob H. M.D450	BCB753
Chen, Calvin K. D.O161,	Clerkin, Patricia Q. M.D. 526,	COLEMAN WACLAWSKI,	CORNEJO, ARLENNE, BCB
196, 204	566, 591, 600	MEGHAN, BCB752	754
Chen, Harry M.D76	566, 591, 600 Cline, David W. M.D323	Coll, Ana C. M.D184	CORONA, AMBAR O, ABA
Chen, Jarreau S. M.D520,		COLLET, TERI L, LCS753	
560	BLACKSTONE	Collins, David L. D.O173,	
Chen, Wan-keung M.D262,		283	842
268, 532, 573		COLLINS, MATTHEW, BCB	CORTEZ, COLETTE Y, BCB
Chen, Wei-Tzuoh M.D313,		753	754
477, 614, 618		Colon, Dennis Casanova	Cortez, Daniel A. M.D196,
	CENTER48		
475, 492	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -	Community Ambulatory	Costa, Michael J. M.D196,
,	GASTON MIDDLE SCHOOL	Infusion Center658	
339, 463	HEALTH & WELLNESS48	Community Cancer Institute	COTA, BIANCA, PSY835
Chiang, George M.D530,		645	Craft, Noah A. M.D326
571, 593, 602		Community Dialysis - Clovis	Crain, Evelyn L. SLP324
	COMM HEALTH CENTE48	646	Cranial Technologies Inc.653
249	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -	Community Dialysis - Fresno	9
Chiles, Jessica, Od697		649	754
	HEALTH48	Community Home Care658	
Ching, John S. M.D162,		community Home infusion	MFT754
184, 232	WEST FRESNO COMM	658	CRISPIN-SEGOVIA, SONIA,
	HEALTH CENTER48		
	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA -		
			Crogan, Daniel R. M.D214
Chintanaboina, Jayakrishna		Community Regional	CROMWELL, KATHLEEN
•	CLINICA SIEDRA VISTA		M, LCS755
Cho, Minji M.D501, 542	CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-	Community Subacute &	Crouse, Vonda L. M.D522,
Cho, Yan M.D464		Transitional Care Center.639	
Choe, Hana M.D297	HEALTH CENTER48		CRUZ, CRESENCIA V, MFT
Choe, June M.D461	CLINICA SIERRA	Health Agency658	
Chokshi, Naisha B. M.D.509,			CRUZ, HERBERT, MD755
550	PED COMM HEALTH	Concepcion, Rendoll M.D.	CRUZ, JESSICA M, MFT755
Chooljian, Carolyn J. M.D.	CENTER49	309, 373, 415	CRUZ, LIZBETH, BCB728,
368, 409	Clovis Community Hospital	Concina, Vanessa Anne	756
Chowchilla Memorial	629	M.D509, 550	
Healthcare District639		CONFINO, JULES, MFT.753	501, 542
Christensen, Brian, Od693,			Cuevas, Lisa M. P.T459
697, 698, 711	646	466, 489, 491	CUEVAS, VICTORIA, BCB
Chu, Jeffrey T. M.D. 532, 573	Clute, Jamie L. M.D.532, 573	,,	847
Chug, Rahul D.O283	Coalinga Dialysis646	M.D516, 557	Cummings, Kaylyn, Od698

CUNHA, KENDRA, LCS .728		DELGADO, AMANDA, BCB	Di Pietro, Jamie L. D.O255
Cunningham, Mark A. M.D.	728, 756	758	DIAZ, TYLER M, MFT758
159, 168	Dapaah-Siakwan, Fredrick	DELGADO, ASHLEY C,	DIAZ, VERONICA, MFT835
CURLEY, ERIN, BCB728,			Dickens, Kristina K. CRNA
756	Darracq, Michael A. M.D.	DELGADO, PAUL, BCB841	273
Curry, Cynthia J. M.D382,		Demetral, Lindsey C. D.O.	DICKINSON, DIANA, BCB
427	Darvesh, Gazala M. M.D.325		758
CVMP - CHOWCHILLA	Das, Ankur K. M.D173, 283	•	Dickinson, Wade A. M.D.
FAMILY CLINIC43	DASILVA, ALLISON, BCB	111	133, 134, 136, 146
CVMP - COALINGA	756	Desai, Anand H. M.D173,	Dieterich, Frederick W. M.D.
VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS	Datta, Sorabh M.D173, 284	284	136
45	Daud, Salar M.D173, 284	Desantis, Stephen A. M.D.	Dill, Gerald, Od693, 698
CVMP - OCHOA FAMILY	Dave, Giatri V. M.D235,	497, 498	DIMARUCUT, JESSICA N,
CLINIC62	323, 352, 357, 395, 440, 455	DeSimone, Dennis C. D.O.	BCB758
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	David, Consuelo V. M.D326		Dimitrova, Albena V. M.D.
HEALTH - 1ST STREET49	David, Raymund R. M.D.	Devani, Mehrab M.D359	The state of the s
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	525, 565	Deveikis, Audra A. M.D523,	Dimmock, David P. M.D.521,
HEALTH - 1ST STREET,	Davidian, Mark M. M.D359		562
STE 10449	Davila-Gomez, Stephanie R.		Ding, Lin M.D186, 273, 304
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	R.D307		Dinuba Dialysis647
HEALTH - GETTYSBURG	Davis, Amy W. M.D.527, 568	Dhaliwal, Gurdaver S. M.D.	Dinuba Healthcare639
AVENUE49		193	Dirkx, Benjamin N. D.O338
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	333, 344, 354, 373, 374, 415	Dhaliwal, Inderjit, Od694,	
HEALTH - MANNING	Davis, Jason A. M.D208	• · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	M.D533, 574, 593, 602
AVENUE60			Dizon, Dominic T. M.D284
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	435, 505, 546, 592, 601	130, 139, 140, 141, 145	Djabrayan, John T. M.D71,
HEALTH - MERCED	Davis-Nelson, Shareece A.	Dharma, Jeevarathnam P.	103, 121
STREET49	M.D506, 547	M.D533, 574	Do, Paul C. M.D163, 185,
CVMP - OMNI FAMILY	Day, Kevin M.D206, 441	Dhayalan, Dhayanithi M.D.	233, 300
HEALTH SHIELDS AVENUE	-	451, 488	Do, Thong H. M.D211, 212,
49	DE ALBA, VERONICA, LCS 756	Dhillon, Gurmej S. M.D86,	•
Cypress, Michael, Od694,		423	
695, 698, 709, 714			493, 608, 616
Czaplicki, Christopher D.	M.D104		
M.D198, 206, 396, 441	De La Cruz Mayhua, Juan	Dhillon, Kalwant S. M.D85,	
_	M.D284		Doe, Marian M.D378, 420
D D: M D 470 000	De La Rosa, Ivonne E. M.D.		Doi, Daryl, Od710
D'Souza, Ria M.D173, 283		410 Dhillan Curindar D M D 250	DOLLARHIDE, LAUREN N,
Dafdony, Isam V. M.D106	DE SHAY, BELINDA, ARN		MFT759
Daly, Jennie C. M.D262,			Dolle, Nahlla M.D174, 284
268	DEARING, MELISSA R,	247, 371, 413	Domanski, Marek M.D501,
DANELL, CATELYNN, BCB	PSY757		542
756	DEGAETANO, SEAN, BCB	104	Dominguez, Aaron J. M.D.
DANG, KIMBERLY, BCB756		Dhindsa, Harpreet S. M.D.	154, 155
Dang, Paul T. M.D173, 283	Dehesa, Luis A. M.D367,		Dominguez, Ronald E. M.D.
Daniel, Vijai J. M.D.254, 358,		Dhingra, Hemant M.D229,	•
595, 604	Deis, Nathan P. M.D230		Dominic, William J. M.D. 374,
Daniele, Teresa P. M.D223,	DELA TORRE, CAROL, LCS		416
224, 332, 340, 354, 448	757	Dhingra, Meenakshi M.D68	Don-Pedro, Data O. M.D.302

DONALDSON, MICHELLE D, MFT759	Dynamic Kids, Inc651, 660	EMPEY, SARAH C, BCB760 Enderton, Elizabeth L. D.O.	Fagoora, Paramjit S. M.D. 317
Dong, Steve N. M.D470	_	151	Fagoora, Paramjit, Md699
G ·	EAGERTON, ERIKA U, PSY		FAIRCHILD, ADRIENNE,
Doniger, Stephanie J. M.D.	759	Enloe Jr, Thomas S. M.D.	
504, 545	Easton, Matthew J. D.O119	152	BCB729, 761, 843
Dorfman, Molly V. M.D514,	Echaverry, Marlon E. M.D.	Entabi, Fateh M.D215, 218,	
555	117	222	NETWORK - DINUBA46
Dorsainvil, Dominique M.D.	ECHEBESTE-SILVA,	Eperjesi, Jan S. M.D154	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
314, 345, 453, 477, 614, 618	YOLANDA, MFT835	EPP, JENNIFER A, BCB 760	NETWORK - FRESNO CITY
Dosado, Jose Marius D.	ECKER, DANIELLE R, MFT	Ercolani, Matthew C. M.D.	CENTER - SANTE49
M.D494, 507, 548		211, 470, 491	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
DOSS, CHRISTINE L, LCS	100	Erickson, Peter R. P.T322,	
735, 845	Eckroth-Bernard, Kamell R.	338, 610, 619, 620	CLINTON - SANTE49
•	M.D.236, 336, 353, 358, 401,		FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dowis, David W. M.D86, 95	416, 464	ERIKSEN, CRYSTAL, BCB	_
Downer, Christopher D. M.D.	Edum, Adnaan M.D75	761	NETWORK - FRESNO
131, 137, 141, 146, 150	EDWARDS, JACOB, BCB		FIRST - SANTE49
Drachenberg, Ana M. M.D.	760	Ernst, Ryan P. M.D. 369, 410	
274	Edwards-Silva, Racine N.	ERTOLA, BRITTANY J, BCB	NETWORK - FRESNO
DUARTE, ANGELINA, BCA	M.D506, 547, 588, 597	761	ILLINOIS - SANTE49
759	Efird, Terril A. M.D441, 442	Espinoza, Freddy A. NP168	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Duarte, Victor M. M.D319,	EGGERS, KRISTIE M, BCB	Esquivel-Aguilar, Graciela N.	NETWORK - RECREATION
338	760	M.D.85, 93, 94, 99, 120, 233,	- SANTE49
Dubin, Anne M. M.D512,		302	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
553	565	Esters, Danielle B. M.D257,	NETWORK - REEDLEY -
Duflot, Joseph C. M.D229,	Eidal, Bryan, Od715	265, 506, 547	SANTE60
314, 335, 453, 477, 614, 618	Eisa, Naseem M.D279	Estrada, Dexter T. M.D499	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dulai, Harjot S. M.D316	El-Zuway, Salem M.D230,	ESTRADA, REBECA, BCB	NETWORK - SELMA -
Duncan, lan C. M.D479	299	761	SANTE63
DURAN, CORION D, MFT	Elbashir, Asaad M.D216,		FAMILY HEALTHCARE
728, 759	520, 561, 593, 602	D.O142, 146	NETWORK - SHIELDS -
DURRELL, BROOKE J, LCS		•	
735, 842		Evans, Beleta, Od693, 696, 698, 711	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
	Elhassan, Mohammed G.		NETWORK - SQUAW -
Dutchess of Doula648	M.D380, 423	Evans, Teresa E. M.D259,	VALLEY - SANTE63
Dycora Transitional Health	ELIAS, ELIVERTO, LCS.728	266, 389, 434, 512, 553,	
639	Elison, Casey J. CRNA 274	590, 598	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dycora Transitional Health -	ELIZALDE, MARIA P, MFT	Evans, Timothy M.D461	NETWORK ACC - ADULT 50
Clovis LLC639	842	Evergreen Care Center640	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dycora Transitional Health -	ELLIOTT, MARIA DENISE,	Evtimov, Stoimen S. M.D.	NETWORK ACC -
Memory Care of Fresno LLC	MFT735	174, 285	CHILDREN50
640	Ellis, Bradley C. M.D174,	EXLINE, ANNISA P, MFT	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dycora Transitional Health -	284	761	NETWORK ACC - FAMILY
Reedley LLC641	ELLISON, THERESA L,	Ezeanolue, Echezona M.D.	50
Dycora Transitional Health -	MFT760	523, 564	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Sanger LLC641		_ `	NETWORK ACC -
DYKE, JENNIFER R, BCB	ELOE, NATALIE N, ABA728,		WOMEN'S50
759	760	FADER, RACHEL, PSY725	FAMILY HEALTHCARE
Dykes, John C. M.D512,	Elzahaby, Christina M.D284		NETWORK-HANFORD
553	Emonoy, ramola E. M.D.	M.D174, 285	-CalViva55
000	131, 137, 142, 150		- Ca. V 1 V Ca

Provider Index

	FLORES-CORONA, JACQUELINE, BCB729,	FRESENIUS KIDNEY CARE	G
FAN, ZHE A, BCB761		649	Gabriel, Andrew S. D.O174,
	FLORIANO, ARIEL A, MFT	Fresenius Medical Care	285 Cabriel San A M.D. 174
Farban, Eric S. M.D.297, 454		Fresno Airport East649	Gabriel, San A. M.D174, 188, 285
	Fobbs, Denard M. M.D142,	•	Gade, Gopal R. M.D136,
285	146	Fresno North649	142, 146, 147
FARLEY-BATES, NINA D,			Gade, Vamshidhara M.D.
	Fogg, Steven G. M.D194,		164, 166, 192, 200, 363,
	202, 241, 251, 331, 384,	656	364, 405
309, 371, 413	385, 429, 456		Gaede, Paul, Od699_
	Fogg, Steven, Md693, 699,		GAGNON, JOHN E, BCB
580	711	50	765
Fathi, Amir H. M.D279	Fong, Anna, Od699	fresno At Home Center - PD	GAIL, LANDON, BCB765
Faulkenberry-Miranda,	Fong, Janelle A. M.D320,		Gaines, Daniel D.O. 526, 567
Christian E. M.D90	349	Fresno Cbas653	GAINES, TAYLOR R, BCB
Fayed, Mohamed A. M.D.	Fong, Leo L. M.D193, 201,	Fresno Dental Surgery	836
234, 366, 407, 461	236, 374, 416, 464, 621, 623	Center, INC656	Gainor, Robert E. M.D274
Fedder, Andrew A. M.D159,	Fontes, Andres D.O502,	Fresno Dialysis649	Galan, Igor M.D321
168	542	Fresno Endoscopy Center	Galvez, Michael G. M.D. 494,
FELDMAN MURPHY,	FORD, LAUREN, BCB764	656	539, 580
	FORELO, JANET, LCS764		Gambero, Michael D. P.T.
Fellows, Jason R. M.D274	FOREMAN, PATRICK C,		459
FERANDEZ DE SOTO,	MFT729		Gambhir, Vandana M.D. 174,
	Forsting, Shane D.O526,		285
FERNANDEZ, DUYEN T,		TRAINING649	GAMINO, ROSE T, MFT.765
	FORSYTHE, VICTORIA J,		Gandham, Sindhura M.D.
Fernandez, Marino R. M.D.	BCB764	•	533, 574
501, 542	Fortson Jr., Wilbert M.D. 129		Gangaram, Balram M.D. 521,
FERRER, JENNIFER, ABA			562, 591, 599
762	574	LLC640	
		Fresno Surgical Hospital.660	
557	184, 300	Friedman, Stavan A. M.D.	Garcha, Amarinder S. M.D.
•	Fowler Care Center639		314, 477, 615, 619
	FOX, DAVID A, MD764		Garcha, Jasmine K. D.O.
561	Francis, Shamitha L. M.D.	FUENTES CALDERON, ANA, BCB765	113, 117
FIORI, SHARK, BCB762			Garcia Aristizabal, Luz
Flemming, David R. M.D.463		Fuentes, Arvin S. M.D103, 109, 110	
Fletcher, Chantal C. M.D.	Freeman, John A. M.D274,		Garcia, Alfredo M. M.D115,
174, 285	304	765	435, 574
Florek, Derek J. DPM209,		Fujimoto, Jessica K. M.D.	Garcia, Bruno A. M.D126
214, 361, 465, 611	764, 835	410	GARCIA, CHRISTIAN, BCB 766
FLORES, ADRIAN M, BCB	Fresenius Kidney Care	FULSTER, CRAIG, BCB.765	Garcia, Christopher W. D.O.
762, 763	Central Valley Home	Furey Geise, Karen A.	111
FLORES, JENNIFER S,	•	CRNA274	Garcia, Francisco J. M.D.
BCB763		Futoran, Robert M. M.D. 161,	516, 557
	Clovis646	•	Garcia, Jeffrey, Od710
			2 3.a., 2 c 2 j , 2 a

Garcia, Monica, Od.711, 712 396 Goswami, Amitabh U. D.O. Guardian Sleep Clinic, Llc GARCIA, NANCY V, MFT Ginier, Paulette M.D225, 319 651 848 330 Gould-Simon, Aron J. M.D. GUCHO, FLORENTINA, BCB769 GRISELDA, BCB766 342, 371, 372, 413 Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D82, Gudwani, Sangeeta M.D. Gardikas, Vassi A. M.D160, GIRARDOT, DAVID, BCB 92 175, 286 GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S, MD
GARCIA-GAMBOA, Ginn, Patrick D. M.D341, 316 BCB769 GRISELDA, BCB766 342, 371, 372, 413 Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D82, Gudwani, Sangeeta M.D. Gardikas, Vassi A. M.D160, GIRARDOT, DAVID, BCB 92 175, 286 168 843 Gowda, Akshatha G. M.D. Guerra, Lesley, Od710 GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S, GIRI, ADITI, MD
GRISELDA, BCB766 342, 371, 372, 413 Gousse, Ferishta N. M.D82, Gudwani, Sangeeta M.D. Gardikas, Vassi A. M.D160, GIRARDOT, DAVID, BCB 92 175, 286 168 843 Gowda, Akshatha G. M.D. Guerra, Lesley, Od710 GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S, GIRI, ADITI, MD767 98, 240, 249 GUIDRY, SHANNON P, MD766 Glassner, Stuart J. D.O183, Grandhe, Janardhan R. M.D. MFT
GAREWAL, JAGDEEP S, GIRI, ADITI, MD767 98, 240, 249 GUIDRY, SHANNON P, MD766 Glassner, Stuart J. D.O. 183, Grandhe, Janardhan R. M.D. MFT729
MD766 Glassner, Stuart J. D.O183, Grandhe, Janardhan R. M.D. MFT729
GARZA, RYANNE A, BCB 297 319, 348 Gulian, Michael R. M.D275
GARZA, RYANNE A, BCB 297 319, 348 Gulian, Michael R. M.D275 767 GODINEZ, BLANCA L, LCS Granite Ridge Home Health Gumina, Deborah L. M.D.
Garzon Lopez, Agustina C. 767 Nursing Care, Inc658 160, 169
M.D
M.D
GASTELUM, PAULINA M, 205, 238, 246, 395, 440 Grasser, Angela N. M.D. 108 Gupta, Monika M.D. 175, 286
BCB767 Goerzen, Rachel M. D.O.110 Green-Murphy, Audrey K. Gupta, Rohan M.D175, 286 Gastroenterology and Liver Goethe House
Disease Medical Center, Inc. GOITEIN, MEGAN E, BCB GREENER-WOOTEN, Gupta, Surendra M.D82
656 SIENNA L, BCB843 Gurm, Harmeet S. M.D314
Gates, John V. M.D.505, 546 Gold, June-Anne M.D521, Greenhouse, Michele J. M.D. Gursahani, Pushpa M.D100
Gaudreau, Philip A. M.D. 562, 591, 599 108 Gurtch, Shota P. M.D175,
527, 567 Golik, Lisa A. M.D132, 142, GREER, ASHLEY, ABA769 286
Gavini, Frank V. M.D465, 147 Gregory, Donald W. M.D. Gurusinghe, Dumindra De
472, 486 Golshteyn, Gan DPM197, 186, 305, 364, 405 Alwis M.D
Gavini, John R. M.D105 205, 392, 437, 438, 594, 604 Gregory, Richard D. M.D. Gutierrez Garcia, Carolina Ge, Lisa L. M.D170 Goltiao, Darren H. M.D502, 224, 244, 255, 365 M.D67, 113
Ge, Lisa L. M.D
Gerardine, Supriya S. M.D. GOMEZ, ALYSSA, BCB .768 133, 134, 136 246, 302, 341, 361, 464,
453, 480 GOMEZ, ERIK, BCB768 Grewal, Kulraj M.D496 609, 610, 611, 612
Ghaffar, Samia A. M.D319, Gomez, Evelyn L. M.D106 Grewal, Sundeep K. D.O. Gutierrez, Mario R. M.D125
433, 458 GOMEZ, GLORIA, BCB768 175, 286 GUTIERREZ-LARIOS,
Ghajarnia, M Mehdi, Md699 Gomez, Ivan A. M.D91, 380 Grewall, Jatinder Paul M.D. TANIA, BCB769, 770
Ghajarnia, M. Mehdi M.D. GOMEZ, KARINA, LCS768 255, 401, 445 Guzman, Luis A. M.D72,
251, 331, 456 GOMEZ, MARICELA, MFT GRIFFITH, LOIS K, MFT.769 120
Ghimire, Anil K. M.D461 768 Grillione, David D.C495 GUZMAN, VALERIE, BCB
Ghimire, Laxmi V. M.D184 GOMEZ, REBECCA R, MFT Grossman, Jonathan D. M.D. 770
Gholve, Purushottam A. 769 254, 389, 434 H M.D511, 552 GOMEZ, WENDY, ABA .769, Grossman, Stephen M. M.D. Habibe, Michael N. M.D210
Ohamaali Mahammadia ida 000
J. M.D175, 285 GONZALES, TIFFANY S, Grover, Jeotsna M.D161 770
Gill, Amanpal S. M.D123 BCB
Gill, Gurjiwan K. D.O188 Gonzalez, Marco, Od694, 542 Hackett, Leonard T. M.D.
Gill, Harinder M.D77, 100 699, 700, 714, 715 Guardado, Cristo J. M.D. 240, 248
Gill, Kuldeep S. M.D243, GORSKI, JEFFREY P, LCS 527, 568, 592, 601 Haddock, Candace A. M.D.
254, 395, 440 846 260, 268, 529, 570

	Haseeb, Abdul M. M.D338,		
Hagan, Anjani M.D82		201, 366, 407	HERRERA, KIMBERLY,
Hager, Steven J. D.O240, 249	Hassan, Keith M.D. 517, 557, 593, 602	381, 426, 452	MFT773 Herrera-Mata, Lydia E. M.D.
•		HELMUTH, HOLLY, BCB	103
D.O73	•	771, 836	Hersh, Melissa M.D.517, 558
Haight, Michael A. M.D162, 184, 233, 300	Hateley, Robert M.D593, 603	Helton-Skally, Kathy M.D. 528, 569, 595, 604	Hessman, Jeffrey A. DPM 499
Haile Teklezghi, Amaha	HAUBENCHILD, KRYSTAL	Hematillake, Mabodawilage	HIATT, ALLISON, BCB773
CRNA275	M, BCB841	G. M.D607	HICKENBOTTOM, ANGELA
Hajy Iseyedsoleiman, Fariba	Haug, Hailey N. NP.168, 271		N, MFT729
D. NP303	Hauser, Michael E. M.D. 533,		Higa, Kelvin D. M.D.226, 279
HALIBURTON-RUDY,	574	HENDRICKSEN, NORMAN	Hildebrandt, Kurt H. M.D.
DAWN D, LCS729	Hawkins Jr., Joseph B. M.D.		198, 396, 397
Halstead, Renee R. CNM341	225, 279	Hendy, Benjamin A. M.D.	Hill, Robert B. M.D502, 543
HAMALA, DEMETRIUS,	Hawkins, Kelley L. M.D194,	388, 433	Hinds Hospice650
BCB770	202, 385, 429	HER, JENNIFER M, MFT	Hinduja, Sanjay M.D160,
Hamdi, Abdulrahman A.	HAYDEN, KATHY A, MFT	772	170
M.D471	771	HER, RUTH A, LIC725, 843	Hinton, J. Phillip A. M.D451
Hamdi, Anas A. M.D235,	Hayes, Joseph L. D.O84,	Heragu, Narakesari P. M.D.	Hinton, Samuel M.D194,
256, 301, 531, 571	481	217, 219, 222, 259, 266,	202, 385, 430, 622, 623
Hamid, Syed A. M.D584	Hazboun, Michael C. M.D.	512, 554	Hitchner, Lily M.D369, 410
Hamidi, Reyhaneh M.D326	517, 557	Herbstman, Charles H. M.D.	HIXSON, CHERYL A, MFT
HAMOR, MARIEL, BCB770	HAZIM, HANI A, BCB771		773
Han, Sang Hun M.D270	HealthCare California658	•	Hiyama, Lauren S. M.D189,
Hananouchi, Glenn I. M.D.	Healthcare Centre of Fresno	Care Center654	328, 447, 478
165, 166, 198, 206, 396, 442	640	Heritage West ADHC, LLC	Hiyama, Sharon S. O.D457
Hanford Advanced Imaging	Healthpoint Home Health645		Hiyama, Sharon, Od700
660	Healthy Living at		Ho, Joyce L. M.D378, 420
Hanford At Home Dialysis	Home-Fresno658		Ho, Tran B. D.O309, 374,
661	Hear for Life - Fresno651	Hernandez, Brian M.D582,	416, 451
Hanford Dialysis661	Hear For Life - Hanford 661	590, 598	Hobart, Michael CRNA275
Hanford Post Acute641	Hear For Life - Reedley663		HOEHING, DOUGLAS E,
Hanger Clinic653	Hear For Life - Selma664		PSY773
Hans, Simar M.D175, 286	Hear For Life -Madera662		Hoehler, Amanda E. M.D.
Hansen, Timothy W. M.D.	Hearinglife Hearing Aid	133, 134	517, 558, 590, 599
502, 542	Center LLC645, 651	HERNANDEZ, JACINDA L,	Hoekzema, Nathan A. M.D.
Harmon, Michael, Od693,	HEFFNER, NATALIE, BCB	PSY772	193, 194, 208, 377
700, 712	771	Hernandez, Louis M.D113,	Holbeck, Dallas L. CRNA275
Harmony House655		114	Holden, Richard C. D.O. 193,
HARRELL, SHEERA, PSY	234, 336, 395, 423, 461	HERNANDEZ, RACHEL C,	201
729	HEITZIG, HAYLEY S, BCB	BCB772	Hole, James W. D.O257,
Harris, Abdul K. M.D239,	771	Hernandez, Rogelio M. M.D.	265, 506, 547
247, 358, 374, 416	HEIZMANN, NICOLE, BCB	75	HOLGUIN, MICHELLE, MFT
HARRIS, CATHERINE G,	771	HERNANDEZ, STACI A,	773
PSY770		MFT772	HOLLAND, AMY J, MD773
Hasan, Abida F. D.O462	509, 550	Hernandez, Ulisses D.O83,	Holland, Brian, Od700
		84	HOLLY, AMALIE D, BCB774
		Herndon Dialysis650	

Holmes, Adam R. M.D514, 555	Ibrahim, Dina M.D161, 316, 378, 420	Jackson, Amanda M.D517, 558	Jimmeye, Cynthia FNP256, 265
Holmes Amie F M D 134	Ibrahim, Wagih W. M.D176,	JACKSON MARIANNE I	Jin, Manlin M.D176, 287
Holmes, Jonathan W. M.D.	287		Jinadu, Laide M.D524
	Ideal Urgent Care633		
160, 169	_		Jo, Linda J. D.O288
HOLMES, KAITLYN, BCB	Ideal Urgent Care a Medical	730, 775	John, Alexander B. CRNA
774	•	Jackson, Maurice, Od700,	
Holt, Derick G. M.D195,	Ikedilo, Adanna O. M.D142,	701	John, Thampi K. M.D237,
203, 385, 430, 622, 624	143, 147	Jacob, Jinsy M.D517, 558	245, 305, 364, 406
Holt, Derick, Md717	Ilyas, Omer M.D161, 170	Jacob, Saul A. M.D. 534, 575	JOHNSON, ALEXANDER,
	IMG - DINUBA RURAL	Jacobson, Michael C. M.D.	PSY776
208	HEALTH46		Johnson, Chelsea M.D517,
	IMG - NARAYAN MEDICAL	•	558
	CLINIC46		
-			Johnson, Dawn M.D248
287	IMG - OCHOA FAMILY	Jain, Vipin K. M.D71, 107	
	MEDICAL CLINIC63		
124	IMG - OMNI FAMILY	461	Johnson, Jennifer L. M.D.
Horizon Health and	HEALTH MANNING61	Jaini, Sridivya M.D176, 287	500, 534, 575
Subacute LLC640		Jajodia, Prahalad B. M.D.	Johnson, Ryan C. D.O135
Horspool, James C. D.O.	HEALTH REEDLEY61	309, 372, 413	Johnson, Shannon L. SLP
113, 533, 575	IMG - SELMA RURAL	Jamasian Mobarakeh, Babak	312
Hou. Eileen M.D135	HEALTH CLINIC63		
	Indra, Erin M. M.D517, 558		
Hsu, Shu-Dean M.D473	Indra, Sean W. M.D.517, 558		Jones, Stephanie A. D.O.
•	INGERSOLL, JORDAN,	•	257, 265, 504, 545
287	BCB774, 775		JORDAN, DANIELLE, BCB
Hubbard, Trenton R. M.D.	Inhome Healthcare Services	Javaid, Nadia S. M.D97	
262, 268, 534, 575	658	•	•
			Joseph, Maries M.D494,
	Insco, Richard A. M.D534,		
Hui, Thomas T. M.D260,			Joshi, Bhavin D.O176, 288
268, 530, 570			Joshi, Bipin K. M.D.250, 364,
•	Central Valley658		
HUNTLEY, SHEALYNN A,		Jawien, William J. M.D455	JOST, ROBERT, BCB777
BCB774	ISHMAEL, LEE ANNE, BCB	Jayakumar, Priyanga M.D.89	JUAREZ, ALONDRA, LSW
Hutchison, Harol T. M.D.510,	775, 836	Jemjem, Loza H. M.D176,	843
552, 600	Isom, Shuna M.D154, 155,	287	Juarez, Carlos M. M.D 188,
Hwang, Mei-Tsuey T. M.D.	156	Jensen Avenue Dialysis650	
229, 314, 335, 453, 477,		JENSEN, MARIAH, BCB 776	
615, 619	715	JENSEN, PATTY R, MFT	318, 374, 416
I	ISSA, HOSAM, BCB775		Julian Jr, Sydney R. M.D.
			256, 401, 446
IBAL, CLAUDIA G, LCS843	Italiya, Dishaben V. M.D.176,		
Ibarra, Jose L. M.D94		776	Jun, Aaron H. M.D397, 442
IBARRA, MARINA R, LCS		Jerardi, Maria J. M.D103,	
730, 774	Ives Tallman, Crystal M.	109	JUSTO, ANDREA, BCB777
Iberdemaj, Rame D. M.D.	M.D369, 410		Juwono, Timothy M.D302
495	J	Clinics, Inc633	K
Ibonia, Katrina T. M.D509.	Jacinto, Matthew D. FNP 308	Jimenez, Gloria P. M.D287	Kadence Healthcare652
551, 582			Kafi, Reza M.D326
•			,

Kagalwalla, Mustafa M.D. 491	Kaups, Krista L. M.D226, 333, 344, 354, 374, 375, 417	Kerman Dialysis Center, LLC	Kim, Soo Y. M.D342, 372, 413
Kagunye, Silvester K. M.D. 275	Kaur, Amandeep M.D288 Kaur, Gurleen M.D177, 288	M.D469, 474, 487	Kim, Stanley T. M.D505, 546
Kahal, Sandeep M.D297		Keshishian, Derik M.D69	
KAHLE, REBECCA M, MFT		Kessler, Michael J. M.D360	
777	•	Kezirian, Robert H. M.D558	
	Kaur, Navjot M.D177, 288		•
	KAUR, NINA, PSY778		
121	Kaur, Ramandeep M.D575		Rehabilitaion Center641
	•		
	Kaur, Simranjeet M.D80, 92		
	Kaur, Sukhbir M.D77, 96,		• •
Kaleka, Virender S. M.D73,		585, 587	576
115, 124, 125	KAUSAR, SUMAIRA, BCB		Kinman, Renee A. M.D336
Kalin, Whitney L. M.D534,			Kinney, John, Od701
575	Kaushal, Richa M.D336		Kinnison, John R. M.D535,
	Kaveh, Kian D.O121		
555	KAWEAH HEALTH DINUBA		Kinter, Christopher R. M.D.
	CLINIC46		
777, 778, 836			KIRSTEN, KELLI, BCB779
Kalsi, Ramneek M.D176,	385, 430, 589, 598	Khazanehdari, Shahab M.D.	Kissel, Aaron C. M.D.69, 116
288	Kaye, David, Md701, 712,	183, 230	Kitt, Garrett D. CRNA276
Kamal, Nasir M.D108	716	Khodaverdian, Haykanoush	Klar, Amarita S. M.D226
Kamal, Syed S. M.D524,	Kazaryan, Anna M. M.D.163,	A. M.D101	Knedel, Matthew A. M.D.
565	186	Khosrovi-Eghbal, Arash M.D.	388, 433
Kan, Jenny M. M.D.502, 543,	KCI USA, Inc Fresno652	81	Knezevich, Stevan R. M.D.
587, 596	Kebede, Amanuel A. M.D.		162, 196, 204, 300, 483, 486
Kanaparthy, Sri Smitha M.D.	296	Khurshid, Ambreen M.D596	Knoell, Oliver R. M.D227,
502, 543	Kebir, Hakim N. M.D534,	Khwaja, Shamsuddin M.D.	280
Kandaswamy, Chitradevi	576	164, 165, 166, 189, 191, 200	Knoell, Sophia A. M.D177,
M.D217, 220, 221, 223	Kebo, Larry, Od716		
	KECHIAN, PAULIEN, ABA		
Kang, Ho H. M.D498, 499,			Kodali, Sindhura M.D535,
585	KEELER, BRITTNEY E,	448	576
Kang, Mandip M.D288	BCB778, 843		
	Keenan, Lynn A. M.D91,		372, 414
Karipineni, Farah B. M.D.279	330	Kilpatrick, Robert M.D518,	•
Kashani, Daryoush Y. M.D.	Kelada, Bassem S. M.D76	•	DPM197, 205, 392, 438,
117		Kim, Cynthia D.O70, 78,	
	Kelley, Kathleen A. NP616		Kohli, Gurmander S. M.D.
Kasper, Erica N. M.D228,		391, 435, 436	323
333, 344, 355, 379, 421	730, 778	Kim, Heeyoon M.D177, 289	
	Kelton, Alan G. M.D334,		
534, 575	451	Kim, Jo, Lac721	
Katibah, Ibrahim M.D250,		Kim, Jun M.D212, 213	
314, 453, 475, 478, 613,			Konchak, Peter S. D.O507,
615, 617, 619	712 Kaashayan Bhanda M M D		
010, 017, 019	•	Kim, Robin A. M.D275	J47, J00, J00, J87
	534, 576		

Volume 4, 2024

Koning, Jeffrey L. M.D540,	L	LASALLE - CLINICA	LASALLE - TODOS PARA
581	La Rochelle, Jeffrey C. M.D.	SIERRA VISTA - GASTON	LA SALUD - FIRST ST52
KOOPMANS-HEMPTON,	492	HEALTH & WELLNESS51	
SHARON A, LCS837	Lababidi, Ahmed M.D518,	LASALLE - CLINICA	HEALTH - REEDLEY
Kopacz, Maciej J. M.D276	559	SIERRA VISTA - NORTH	CYPRESS61
Kopacz, Sharon M. M.D130	LABCORP - FRESNO647	FINE COMM HEALTH	LASALLE ADVENTIST
Koshkakaryan, Gayane D.O.	LABCORP - SANGER663	CENTER51	
77	LACEY, SAVAUNA, BCB780	LASALLE - CLINICA	CARE - DINUBA WEST46
Kouyoumjian, Shaghig M.D. 515, 555	Lagunda, Mia Chona M.	SIERRA VISTA - ORANGE & BUTLER HLTH CENTER	LASALLE-CLINICA SIERRA VISTA-ELM WOMEN'S &
Kovalenko, Tetyana O. M.D.	M.D270	51	PED COMM HEALTH
535, 576	Laico, Regina Teresa M.D. 378, 420	LASALLE - CLINICA	CENTER52
KRALL, TERESA A, PSY730	Laimer, Hannah D.O67	SIERRA VISTA -	Lasher, Marc D. D.O105
Kratzer, Paul G. M.D112	Lakhani, Abdullah H. M.D.	REGIONAL MED COMM	LAU, KAREN, BCB781
Krel, Mark D.O299	230, 298	HEALTH51	LAU, MELINDA T, BCB781
KRIL, MERVIN P, MD779	Lalefar, Nahal R. M.D390,	LASALLE - CLINICA	LAW NEIMAN, LILY, MFT
KRIOGHLIAN, TAMAR, MFT	434, 435	SIERRA VISTA - WEST	781
779	LALIME, SHAUN A, MFT780	FRESNO COMM HEALTH	Laxpati, Monish J. M.D324
Kriwanek Rappleye, Kelly L.	LAM, LEIMALYN I, BCB .780		Le Huu, Chi M.D490
M.D518, 559	Lamba, Simarjeet S. M.D.	LASALLE - CLINICA	LE, CARL, BCB781
Kroeker, Kristin P. M.D143,	177, 289	SIERRA VISTA - WEST	Le, Hoang T. M.D276
147	Lan, Wen-Chun J. M.D509,	SHAW COMM HEALTH	LE, KHANH P, BCB782
Krueger, Michael L. D.O.340,	•••	CENTER51 LASALLE - COALINGA	LEASURE, JORDYN, BCB
341, 354, 365, 406, 448	LANGFORD, LARRY L, MFT	VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS	844
Kruger, Frederick J. DPM 234, 336	780	45	Leba, Thu Ba M.D216, 219, 222, 511, 552
Kruk, Peter G. M.D529, 569	Lanier, Andrea B. M.D495	LASALLE - KINGS WINERY	Lee III, Bartolome C. M.D.
Kruper, Paul R. DPM607	Laningham, Fred H. M.D. 540, 581	MEDICAL CLINIC51	
Kuba, Megan M.D526, 567,		LASALLE - NARAYAN	Lee, Andrew S. M.D216,
592, 601	780	MEDICAL CLINIC46	467, 488, 492
Kukula, Ashlyn E. SLP312		LASALLE - NORTH MARKS	Lee, Brian K. M.D216, 219,
Kulkarni, Badrinath M.D70	780	MEDICAL CLINIC52	221, 232, 259, 267, 494,
Kumar, Parshotam M.D330		LASALLE - OCHOA FAMILY	513, 554
Kummati, Deepa L. M.D.177,	HEALTH - MILLBROOK	CLINIC63	Lee, Fenglaly C. M.D150
289, 303, 336	HEALTH CENTER50	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Lee, James H. M.D. 325, 464
Kunchakarra, Siri M.D455	LASALLE - CEDAR	HEALTH - GETTYSBURG52	Lee, Jamie E. D.O521, 561
KURTZ, MICHELLE S, LCS	UNIVERSITY CLINIC50	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Lee, Robert K. M.D397, 484
730	LASALLE - CHOWCHILLA	HEALTH - N FIRST ST52 LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Lee, Seung Hoon, Lac721
Kurtzman, Steven M. M.D.	FAMILY CLINIC44	HEALTH - REEDLEY61	Lee, Siew-Ming M.D160,
255, 323, 395, 440	LASALLE - CLINICA	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	169
Kuybu, Okkes M.D230, 298		HEALTH - REEDLEY E	LEE, SNOW, MFT782
Kwak, Daniel, Lac721		MANNING AVE61	Leesch, Martin K. P.T322, 620
Kwok, Amy M. M.D.227, 333, 375, 417		LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	LEFEVRE, RONALD F, BCB
375, 417 Ky Advanced Surgical	LASALLE - CLINICA SIERRA VISTA - ELM	HEALTH FIRST ST52	782, 783
Center, Inc657		LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	Lehman, Samuel M. M.D.
Ooritor, 1110007	CENTER51	HEALTH MERCED ST52	515, 556
	OLIVI LIXUI	LASALLE - OMNI FAMILY	3.3,000
		HEALTH SHIELDS52	

Provider Index

•	LIMON, ANGELICA, MFT	•	· ·
BCB783		289	438, 604
Lemker, Erich S. M.D351, 392, 437, 460	Lin, Felice M.D448 Lin, John C. M.D189, 192,		Ma, Pearl K. M.D227, 280 Ma, Shing-Lu M.D178, 289
Lemoore Dialysis662	201	Lowe, Isaac E. M.D310	MAAZA, GIDAI M, MFT786
LEONHART, JULIANA, BCB	Lin, Julie H. M.D326	Loyd's Liberty Homes, Inc -	Macagy, lan D. M.D139
783	Lin, Ning M.D497, 499	colonial655	MacDonald, Malcolm J. M.D.
LePhong, Christopher D.	Lin, Ning, Md712	Loyd's Liberty Homes, Inc	587, 596
D.O527, 568	Lincare Inc - Fresno652	North Knoll655	MacDonald, Robert L. M.D.
LERMA, LIZBETH P, MFT	LINDSAY, JACQUELINE,	Loyd's Liberty Homes,INC -	231, 299
837		Feland655	Macias, Fernando M.D369,_
Lerraughn, Morgan M. D.O.	Lindsay, Steven R.D188,	Loyds Liberty Homes, Inc	410
217, 219, 221, 223, 259,	307	-	Mack, LaMar O. M.D213
267, 513, 554, 605		LOZA, MICHAEL I, MFT.785	
Lester, Melissa M.D502,	•	Lu, Htoo, Od694, 710	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
543	•	Lu, Lisa L. O.D385, 430,	
LEUNG, KARLA C, ABA.783		457	MacNeill, Stephanie R.D.
Leung, Yuk-Yuen M. M.D.		Lu, Lisa, Od696, 712	
256, 401, 446		Lubarsky, Suzanne L. M.D.	•
Levine, Fred M.D521, 562			Endoscopy Center663
Levy, Steven B. M.D229,			Madera Dialysis Center662
314, 335, 454, 478, 615, 619	Liu, Li M.D235, 323, 352,		Madera Medical Pharmacy
Lewis, Benjamin M. M.D.	395, 441, 462		662
217, 220, 489, 493	-	BCB785	
LEWIS, MALLORY A, MFT	106		Nursing Center641
783	Lo, Fi D. M.D74		MADRIGAL, GERARDO,
	Locke, Susan T. M.D467	=	
731		Lum, Craig D.O310	
	Long, Alan E. M.D183, 298		
	Long, Andrea M. M.D227,		
			Mahavadi, Vidya M.D543,
183, 233	Long, Katharine C. M.D518,		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	559 Long, Sydney B. M.D447		Mahmood, Omar S. M.D. 290
333, 344, 345, 379, 421, 451		Lwin, Kyaw Kyaw M.D177,	Mai, Kenny T. M.D. 467, 473,
Lichtenstein, Ron M.D87,	1 , , , , ,	289	Mak, Ceayee M.D360, 397,
150	LOPEZ, ARMANDO, BCB	Lwin, Tin May M.D177, 289	
Liggett, Anne M.D535, 576	•	Ly, David M.D474, 479, 481	
	Lopez, Frank E. M.D96	• •	786
400, 445	•	MFT785	
LILLY, AMANDA R, BCB 783		LYNCH, NASIM N, MFT785	
	LOPEZ, MARIO, LCS841		
	Lopez, Natalia M. SLP312	•	BCB786
95		LYONS, BRAD, PSY785	
	LOPEZ-RUFINO, ABRIL,		Malhi, Neetu M.D290
	BCB731, 784, 785, 837		
566, 591, 600	LORA, LEA, BCB785		577
•	, , =	M.A.R.Y. Medical, Inc657	

111 MIJANGOS MUNOZ, ANA,	MITTS, JESSICA L, BCB794 Mizunaka, Jocelyn A. M.D. 124	543 MOSCHELLA, JONPAUL,	838 Myracle, Michael R. M.D.
Miji Care Of Fresno, Inc659	Mo, Fan D.O290 Moalemi, Nooshin M. D.O.69	MOSQUEDA, VICTORIA,	540, 581 MYREN, JARRED, BCB .732
Milanes, Liana M.D91, 118 Milla, Carlos E. M.D528, 568	•	BCB795, 796 Motonaga, Kara S. M.D513, 554	Naber, Urs H. M.D504, 545 Nabili, Panah DPM.209, 392,
	Mohammadian, Shahab M.D249, 380, 424	Moua, John M.D163, 185, 233, 300	438 Nadipally, Sudhakar M.D. 71,
548 MILLER, KATHERINE, BCB	Mojadaddi, Sohaila M. M.D. 113, 587	MOUA, PANG L, BCB796 MOUA, PIYAPORN, ABA	109, 110 Naeni, Fariborz H. M.D335,
792 MILLER, LAUREN T, BCB 792, 837	MOJARRO, ALYSSA, BCB 794 MOJARRO, FRANCISCO,	796 Mouanoutoua, Mouatou M.D. 224, 332, 448	389, 433 Naeni, Ila P. D.O117
MILLER, VANESSA A, MFT 792	BCB794 MOLINA, AMBER, LCS794	14 (1)/ 14 5 500	Nagata, Fred H. DPM323, 460 Nagel, Edward N. M.D540,
MILLIS, CHRISTOPHER D, MFT793	MOLINA, VERONIKA, BCB	MOUNTAIN MEDICAL SUPPLY LLC647	581 Nagrani, Kishu H. M.D107
Mimura, Gary H. M.D73 Min, Ye M.D123	M.D87		Naheedy, John H. M.D540, 581, 595, 605
Minarets House655 Minassi, Arpineh M.D151, 152	·	796 Moy, Jeffrey W. DPM270, 271	114
MINER, SAMANTHA, ABA 793	Monteleone, John C. M.D. 91 Montero, Winston F. M.D.	MRI Imaging Center of Fresno, Inc656	Naing, Soe M.D178 Najafi, Ali M.D316, 383, 428, 455
Minkoff, Nathan Z. M.D521,		Mudunuri, Vanajakshi N. M.D111	Nakaguchi, Peter M. M.D. 500, 536, 594, 603
562 Minor, Thomas X. M.D199, 207, 236, 302, 324, 463	Moon, Ashley S. M.D170 Moore, Samuel, Od702 MORALES, CRISTOPHER,	Muir, Joanna M. SLP324 MUK, JENNY S, BCB796 Mundi, Amritpal D.O71, 75	Namiranian, Arash, Od702, 709
Miranda, Raymond C. M.D. 101, 262, 349	•	Mungalpara, Vinod M.D. 320,	Narahari, Praneetha R. M.D. 239, 248, 310, 358, 375, 418 Naramala, Srikanth M.D469
	Moran, Gilbert K. M.D129, 130	Munoz-Almaraz, Ivan FNP 271	Narang, Radhika M.D508, 548
MITCHELL, ERIN, BCB793 MITCHELL, JODI L, MFT794 MITCHELL, LEILANI, MFT	488 MORGAN, ALEXIA J, PSY	MFT732, 796 Murema, Irene C. M.D78,	Narayan, Anand M.D72, 73 Narayana Panicker, Dhanya M.D78, 167, 262
794 Mitroo, Pradnya M.D342, 343, 372, 414	795 Morgan, Brian Leslie G. M.D. 150, 382, 426	96, 167, 262 MURILLO, JANET, LCS844 MURO, SUSAN, MFT797	Narra, Swapna R. M.D178, 290 Nasr, Hany M. M.D.163, 190,
Mittal, Daaman M.D518 Mittal, Manisha M.D324,	MORGAN, DUSTIN, BCB 795	MURPHY, YI-CHUN, BCB 797	205, 468 Nassar, Naiel N. M.D228,
352, 357, 462 Mittal, Ram L. M.D. 225, 332, 373, 414, 450	Morgan, Melanie A. M.D. 518, 559 Mortimer, Roger B. M.D91	MURRAY, ANGELINA, BCB 797 MWANGI, DAVID T, PSY	334 Nassar, Peter T. M.D132, 133, 140, 144, 149, 153
	Morton, Colby FNP308		Nat, Amritpal S. M.D380,

National Seating - Fresno 652 Naz, Aftab A. M.D113, 114 Nazari, Ramin M.D518, 559 Nazarian, Arbi M.D208 Ncube, Ziphezinhle M.D122 NDIKA, NNENNA A, PSY 732 NEEDENS, BRANDON, BCB797 NEELY, AMBER, BCB798 Nelson, Ashley R. M.D359 Nelson, Hailey D. M.D114 Nelson, Terry B. DPM212, 329, 393, 438 NEWTON, MELISSA, BCB 798 Ng, Brian B. M.D257, 360, 381, 426, 505, 546, 588, 597 Ng, Jennifer P. M.D135 Nguyen, Alexander H. M.D.	798 Nicola, Catalin M.D. 380, 424 NIEHAUS, CRYSTAL, MFT 798 NIETO, PAOLA, BCB798 Nijjar, Jagraj S. M.D608 Nino, Nichole, Od695, 703, 710, 711, 715 Nishijima, Dean, Od703 Nishijima, Ross M. DPM 164, 165, 166 NOERTKER, MICHELLE, BCB798, 799 NOON, MELISSA, BCB799 NORDMAN, JULIE, BCB 847 NORED, KATHERINE L, BCB732, 799, 844 Norman, Michael J. M.D122	O'Banion, Leigh Ann D. M.D. 236, 402, 446, 464 O'Laughlin, Thomas J. M.D. 197, 205 O'NEIL, JENNY J, BCB800 O'Shaughnessy, Michael J. M.D131, 137, 144, 149 Oakhurst Healthcare Center 641 Oakwood Gardens Care Center640 OCHOA, ANGELICA, BCB 800 OCHOA, BRIANA, BCB800 OCHOA, BRIANA, BCB800 Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D519, 559, 590, 599 OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS.725, 844 Ochoa, Mario A. M.D124, 125	ORTEGA, LUIS, BCB845
Nazarian, Arbi M.D208	Nicola, Catalin M.D. 380, 424	197, 205	
Ncube, Ziphezinhle M.D122	NIEHAUS, CRYSTAL, MFT	O'NEIL, JENNY J, BCB800	
NDIKA, NNENNA A, PSY		O'Shaughnessy, Michael J.	
732		M.D131, 137, 144, 149	ORIQUE, SARAH, BCB800
NEELY, AMBER, BCB798	710, 711, 715	Oakwood Gardens Care	Orme, Nicholas J. M.D93
Nelson, Ashley R. M.D359	Nishijima, Dean, Od703	Center640	ORNELAS, MIGUEL F, LCS
Nelson, Hailey D. M.D114	Nishijima, Ross M. DPM 164,	OCHOA, ANGELICA, BCB	800, 801
Nelson, Terry B. DPM212,	165, 166		Orona, John P. M.D369,
329, 393, 438	NOERTKER, MICHELLE,	OCHOA, BRIANA, BCB800	410
NEWTON, MELISSA, BCB	BCB798, 799	Ochoa, Kelly M. M.D519,	Orpiano, Christopher D.O.
798	NOON, MELISSA, BCB799	•	218, 222
, ,	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	OCHOA, LUCIA A, LCS.725,	
		844	•
•		Ochoa, Mario A. M.D124,	
	•		
218, 221, 353, 481	North Madera Dialysis662	OCHOA, SANDRA M, MFT	ORTIZ-NANCE, EDWYN W,
Nguyen, Chanh D. M.D198, 398	North Point Surgery Center 657	844 Oda, Jon E. M.D511, 552	PSY801 Osburn, Tiffany S. M.D536,
Nguyen, Cherrelle L. DPM	NOVELL, DENISE M, PSY	OEHLER, TERRA D, BCB	577
197, 205, 209, 393, 438,	799	800	OSEGUEDA, DIANA, BCB
480, 595, 604	Numotion - Fresno652	- , , , , ,	801
	Nunes, Mark E. M.D522,	, , ,	Oseni-Olalemi, Olubukunola
489	563	Oji, Oji A. M.D362, 403	M. DPM197, 205, 393, 439,
Nguyen, Diem N. M.D163,		Oladipo, Segun E. M.D178,	595, 604
185, 233, 301, 332	732, 800	291	Ostoya, Paul W. M.D144,
Nguyen, Ethan N. M.D277	Nunez-Lopez, Omar A. M.D.		149 Ota Kulog M D 215 466
Nguyen, Huong Q. M.D320		70, 78, 79, 167, 263, 349	Ota, Kyleq M.D215, 466 Otchere, Justice M.D233,
	Nwadei, Fabian M.D178, 290		321, 322, 351, 391, 474,
Nguyen, Kenneth V. CRNA 277		459	
NGUYEN, LINDA-MAI T,	377, 419	Olson, Elis M.D519, 559,	OTTEN, REBECCA A, MFT
	Nwajei, Patrick O. M.D510,	590, 599	732
Nguyen, Loan K. M.D317,		HEALTH-HANFORD55	OTTO, ANN M, LCS801
386, 582, 589, 616		Omnia Healthcare LLC645	Ouma, Kevin M.D464
Nguyen, Loan, Md702, 712,		Omole, Adedamola A. M.D.	Our House Berry662
716	Nwokidu-Aderibrigbe, Uche	105	Our House Shannon662
Nguyen, Lynsa M. M.D258,	U. M.D510, 551	Ongaigui, Kristine C. M.D.	Our House Sunset662
265, 507, 548 Nguyen, Thanh Huong L.	Nwosu, Vivian I M D 518	100, 332, 391, 430	Our House Westberry662 Our House Westgate662
M.D78, 167, 263		Onyeje, Ogonna I. M.D95	Our House Williams663
	Nye, Deric H. D.O592, 601	Opoku-boateng, Akosua A. M.D117	Overton, Katherine A. M.D.
170	Nzeribe, Rex M.D116, 495	ואו	152
-			· = ==

	Parks, Nancy A. M.D227,		-
267, 513, 554	333, 376, 418	Pelayo, Jerald M.D124	•
•	Parmar, Ashok M. M.D320,		491 Diama Jamas D. M.D., 257
Ozdemir, Ege M.D259, 267,		119, 126	Pierce, James R. M.D257,
513, 554	434, 459, 497, 499, 583,	Perera, Isira A. M.D.179, 291	
Ozdogan, Sebnem M.D528,			Pietz, Jeffrey T. M.D549
568	Parmar, Sarojben N. M.D.		Pillai, Manju G. M.D179,
Ozeran, James D. M.D523,		Perez, Jose P.T337, 607	291
563		Perez, Michelle R. M.D496	
Р		Perkinson, Byron L. M.D67	
Pabbathi, Sabitha R. M.D82		Perry, Victor L. M.D584	_
Pablo, Stephanie Y. M.D.	291	Pestana, Damian R. M.D.	733, 803
103, 109	Parveez, Rabia M.D456	•	Piro, Kathleen L. M.D277
Pacific Gardens Nursing and	Pascual, Ana-Liza E. M.D.	Peters, Jacob K. M.D119,	
Rehabilitation Center640	130, 144, 149	610	JASHLEEN, ABA804
Pacific Pulmonary Services -	Pascuzzo, Joseph M. D.O.	Peterson, Michael M.D440	
Fresno652		Petkar, Animesh M.D317	292
PACK, AIMEE J, BCB801	Patel, Ajay M. M.D188, 312		PLANNED PARENTHOOD
Padariya, Palna U. M.D178,	Patel, Ajay V. M.D179, 291	PSY732, 803	MAR MONTE- FAMILY
291	Patel, Anupama M.D508,	Pettigrew, Howard D. M.D.	FIRST53
PALACIOS, KRYSTAL L,	549	191, 200, 361, 362, 403,	Platter, Mitchell D.O536,
BCB801	Patel, Chetan A. M.D510,	447, 482, 484, 587, 596,	577
Palakodety, Naga Swathi L.	549	611, 612, 621, 623	Plenys, Rimvydas M.D187,
M.D291	Patel, Girishchandra K. M.D.	PEUGH, CHARLES B, MFT	237, 245, 305, 328
Palaniswamy, Chandrasekar	482	846	PLOMGREN, CLARA, BCB
M.D188, 307, 365, 407	Patel, Minal A. FNP.188, 308	PEYGHAMBARY, DEANNA	804
Palm Village Health Care		D, MFT803	Poladian, Donald A. D.C. 214
Center641	249	Pham, Hoa V. M.D277	POLENZ, SCOTT C, MFT
PALM, ROBIN L, BCB801	Patel, Tushar M. M.D. 79, 96,	•	804
Palomino Vargas, Jorge D.	101, 263, 436	185	Policepatil, Seema M. M.D.
M.D81	Patel, Vijay A. M.D527, 568	Phan, Thao Mien D.O179,	452
Pamula, Ramesh B. M.D.	Patel, Vipul M. NP320		Poliyedath, Anupama M.D.
366, 407, 463	•	PHELPS, KATIE, BCB803,	•
Pannu, Amritpal S. M.D68,		838	Pollack III, Henry C. M.D.
159	•	Phelps, Sara N. M.D536,	519, 560, 590, 599
Panoyan, Aren M.D.178, 291	Paul-Coker, Desmond D.O.	577	Pollard, John S. M.D 196,
Pansawira, Irin, Od703	00	Phillips, Daniel G. M.D162	
Pantera Jr, Richard L. M.D.	PAULEY, HEATHER, BCB	Phillips, James E. M.D277	
212	802	Phillips, Jason M. M.D470,	
PAQUET, STEFAN, MFT802	PAVONE, ALISHA, BCB802,	• •	PONTIOUS, LORI E, MFT
Parashar, Kalind M.D199,	000 000	PHONSURIN, ALICIA, LCS	804
206, 398, 442, 443	Payan, Nidia C. M.D92		Poole, Emmily J. M.D197,
	•	Phui, Khuong C. D.O67,	•
Parikh, Foram A. M.D503, 543	712, 716	106, 110, 126	Pooli, Aydin M.D470, 476,
	D (1D D)(1)	Phyo, Stephanie, Od693,	
PARK, JEOUNG P, PSY802, 838	Support Center649	•	Poonia, Mohinder S. M.D.
	Pearce, William F. M.D470,		100
	475, 481, 492, 493	Phys Med Inc 660	POPPER, MARK D, PSY804
Parker, Tana S. M.D81	710, 701, 702, 700	i nya weu, mo000	1 3.1 213, 197 1137 2, 1 3 1 0 0 4

PRATT, MARCELLE E, PSY 804 Premium Urgent Care633 PREMIUM URGENT CARE 633 Premium Urgent Care633, 635 Prentice, Anne M.D244, 256, 336, 402, 446, 464 Prescott, Daniel C. M.D195, 203, 231, 242, 252, 347, 386, 430, 431, 463, 622, 624 Prescott, Daniel, Md704 PRINCE, DARRYL L, MFT 804 Pristine Surgery Center, Inc 657 PRIYANKA, PRIYANKA, MD 805 Pro Physical Therapy646, 647, 660, 661, 662, 663 PRO PHYSICAL THERAPY 663 Pro Physical Therapy - Sanger	Qadar, Hemn H. M.D466 Quach, Lian D.O160, 169 Quan, Richard M.D162, 184, 233 Quest Diagnostics645, 648 QUEST DIAGNOSTICS - CHOWCHILLA645 QUEST DIAGNOSTICS - CLOVIS	315, 454, 478, 614, 615, 619 Ramakuri, Monica M.D179, 292 Ramesh, Geeta M.D91 Ramirez, Carlos E. M.D292 Ramirez, Gilbert H. M.D.369, 410 Ramirez, Joel M.D112 Ramos, Hector M. M.D98 Ramos, Ricardo A. M.D126 Randhawa, Harjot S. M.D. 81 Randhawa, Tejinder S. M.D. 100, 349, 350 Randolph, Julianne E. D.O. 586 Rangel Barrera, Carlos M.D. 131 Rangel-Garcia, Maricela J. M.D	Rebel, Cyril W. M.D497, 499, 589, 598 Reddington, Lura J. M.D. 131, 136 Reddivalam, Sudhakar L. M.D
569, 595, 605 Pulmonic Health, Llc652 Pulusu, Vinay K. M.D179,	189, 236, 302, 324, 339, 463, 531, 571 Rahman, Shafi U. M.D114, 115, 587	Rashidian, Ali M.D243, 254 Rasmussen, Henning M.D. 224, 332, 449	847 Respicare, Inc652 Respiratory Care Plus652
805 Purtz, Harvey J. DPM210, 215, 234, 270, 612 Pyreddy, Lovrdu P. M.D.243, 254, 395, 440	Rai, Amarjot K. M.D118 Rai, Nirmeet M.D108 Raible, Monica E. M.D131, 151	Rathod, Ankit D. M.D224, 332, 455 Rauf, Khalid M.D271 RAY, NICOLE, BCB805	Restore Orthotics and Prosthetics -Fresno653 Restrepo, Miguel S. M.D.

Rex, Christopher U. M.D.212 Reyes, Alan B. M.D193,	Robinette, Kyle S. D.O527, 568	Ruegner, Rawnica L. M.D. 369, 411	Salahuddin, Azhar, Md705, 713
201, 366, 408	Robinson Herasme, Mayra	Ruelan, Jusel M. D.O98	
Reyes, Melissa A. M.D327		Ruiz, Felipe D. DPM189,	
REYES, RONICA G, MFT	Rodden, Gregory D.O537,	209, 323, 583	Salen, Samuel M.D. 399, 443
806	578, 595, 605	RUIZ, VALERIE, BCB808	Samaniego, Mireya M.D112
REYNOSO, MARISOL, BCB 847	Rodriguez Jr., Esequiel M.D. 541, 582, 593, 602	Ruiz-Cangco, Monica D.O. 537, 578	Sampson, Melissa R. SLP 312
Reynoso-Garza, Rashell	ROESSLER, SARAH, BCB	Rupley, Kathryne F. DPM	Sams, O'Key I. M.D87, 345
M.D118	807	323	San Joaquin Valley Dialysis
Reza, Mohona M.D298	•	Ruskell, Lauren M. FNP247	Center650
Rezai, Sana M.D108, 121	Roge, Claude L. M.D162,	RUSSELL, ROBYN, BCB	San Joaquin Valley
Rezapoor, Parisa M.D359,	300	808	Rehabilitation Hospital651
381, 424	Rogers, Taylor P.T337	RUTLEDGE, LEAH M, BCB	San Joaquin Valley
Reznik, Boris M.D466, 482,		808, 839	Rehabilitation Hospital -
485, 487	199, 207, 398, 443	•	Clovis646
Rezzo, Cameryn, Od704,		Rye, Marvin, Od705	
713, 716	JESSICA E, BCB807	S	Rehabilitation Hospital -
Riccoboni, Steven T. M.D.	Rolling Hills Care Center.641	_	Fresno656
		Sabry, Angela W. M.D447	
369, 411	Romanyshyn, Jonathan C.	Saeed Tehrani, Omid S.	San Joaquin Valley
Rice, Kerrilynn G. M.D536,		M.D310	Rehabilitation Hospital -
578	ROMEIRO, KATHLEEN M,	Saelee, Gary, Od717	Oakhurst663
RICHARDSON, AMY, BCB	LCS808	Saenz, Andrew D.C479	SAN JOSE, MICHELLE M,
806	ROMERO, ELIANA, MFT808	Sahasranam, Prem M.D.466,	BCB809
Richardson, Christopher C.	Romfh, Anitra W. M.D504,	472, 482, 484, 487, 616	San Lorenzo Home Health
D.O180, 292	544	Sahib, Sarah M.D523, 564	659
Richardson, Laura A. D.O.	Rongkavilit, Chokechai M.D.	Sahouria-Rukab, Julieanna	Sanam, Kumar M.D187,
180, 292	184, 300	J. M.D519, 560	306, 365, 406
RICHMOND, JENNIFER A,	Rope, Alan M.D522, 563,	Said, Sarmad M.D211	SANCHEZ ARVIZU,
BCB806, 838, 839	588, 597	Saif, Noman M.D212	MARIAN, BCB809
RIGGS, SUSAN D, BCB.806	Roper, John A. M.D238,	Saigal, Harsh M.D97, 102	SANCHEZ MARTINEZ,
Riley, Ashley M.D159, 253,	246, 311, 366	Saini, Rajpreet D.O608	BLANCA, BCB841
495, 496	Rosenthal, David N. M.D.	Saini, Tanjot S. M.D. 87, 180,	SANCHEZ REYES, LEON,
Riley, Ashley, Md704, 713		292	BCB809
	Roshan, Bakht M.D269,		Sanchez Rivera, Neysha J.
Rios, Eon J. M.D327	270, 325, 425, 497, 584, 596	Saint Agnes Home Health	M.D315, 454
RIOS, JASMINE G, BCB	ROTOLO, ASHLEY, BCB	And Hospice650, 659	SANCHEZ, ANJELICA, BCB
806, 807	808	Saint Agnes Medical Center	809
Rios, Juan R. M.D125	Rowe, Laura Poindexter	629	Sanchez-Glanville, Carlos F.
	DPM 393, 394, 439, 595, 604	Saint Agnes Urgent Care 633	M.D260, 268, 530, 570
RISCHALL HEYTOW,		Saiseubyat, Aumnard CRNA	Sanders, Christian P.T322
SUSAN B, BCB807		362, 403	•
RIVAS, MICHELLE, BCB807	ROWLAND, JULIE, BCB.808	Sakauye, Carolyn M. M.D.	SANDERS, VICTORIA M,
RIVERA, ELIZABETH, BCB	Royter, Vladimir M.D467,	242, 253	MFT809
807	485, 617, 623	Sakauye, Carolyn, Md705	Sandhu, Dalpinder S. M.D.
RIVERA, EMILY F, LCS839	Roytman, Marina M. M.D.	Sakkalaek, Adeeb M.D180,	166, 187, 238, 245, 306
Rivera, Kenny S. M.D71	333, 377, 451	293	Sandhu, Harpreet S. M.D.
Roberto, Lauro Y. M.D528,	Ruda, Joseph, Md713	Salahuddin, Azhar I. M.D.	469
569		318, 331, 387, 457, 495, 583	Sandhu, Lakhjit S. M.D250,
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	449

Sandoval, Omar F. M.D125 Sanford, Joseph K. M.D332 Sang, New M.D. 88, 321, 350 Sanger Medical Supplies 664 Sanger Sequoia Dialysis .664 Sangrujiveth, Orathai M.D. 79, 97, 263, 350 SANTANA-GUZMAN, JULIE N, LPC	Sapraj, Kuljit Kaur CRNA277 SARABIA, VIRGINIA, BCB 810 Sargsyan, Emma M.D180, 293 SARSOUR, ZAHIAH, BCB 810 Sarthaj, Shaheen M.D510, 551, 589, 598 Sarwar, Nighat M.D454 Sathi, Bindu K. M.D.523, 564 Satish Balaji, Kalavagunta S. M.D180, 293 Saulsbury, Bridget CNM465 Sautter, Casey L. M.D132, 136, 137, 138 Sawai, Shirley K. M.D507, 548 Sawkar, Hari P. M.D470, 491 Sawtelle Vohra, Stacy M. M.D369, 411 SCHAEFER, EMILY, BCB 811 Schaffner, Daniel L. M.D.116 Schalk, Christopher P. P.T. 460 SCHAUB, MICHELLE, BCB 811 Scherer, Thomas R. D.O.	SCOGGINS, AMANDA, BCB 811 SCOGGINS, MICHELLE D, PSY	566, 591, 600 Sharifi, Emile, Md706 Sharma, Anirudh M.D81, 118 Sharma, Chetan M.D260, 267, 514, 555 Sharma, Sanjai M.D473 Sharma, Vidushi M.D180, 293 Sheen, Alicia M.D185 SHEETZ, BRIANNA N, BCB 812 Sheikh, Muhammad Y. M.D. 373, 415 Sheikh, Razia A. M.D330 Shein, Thwe T. M.D181, 293 SHELDON, RONALD R, PSY
SANTANA-GUZMAN, JULIE N, LPC733, 810 SANTE - COALINGA VALLEY HEALTH CLINICS 45 SANTE - OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - GETTYSBURG AVE53	548 Sawkar, Hari P. M.D470, 491 Sawtelle Vohra, Stacy M. M.D369, 411 SCHAEFER, EMILY, BCB 811 Schaffner, Daniel L. M.D.116	Care Inc	Shergill, Annie M.D. 181, 293 Shetty, Shailesh M.D215, 365, 406, 617, 621, 623, 624 Shildt, Nataly D. M.D515, 556 Shilpa, Mysore S. M.D181, 294 SHIN, EUNICE, BCB812
SALUD - FIRST STREET .53 SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - MERCED ST53 SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH - REEDLEY E	460 SCHAUB, MICHELLE, BCB 811 Scherer, Thomas R. D.O. 466, 472 Schiff, William M. M.D256 Schlaerth, Katherine R. M.D. 81	Shabbir, Shahid M.D180, 293 Shafa, Justin S. M.D199, 207, 399, 443 Shah, Aakash, Od693 Shah, Sanket S. M.D253, 387, 431, 458, 465	625 Shirani Lapar, Ziba M.D. 181, 294 Shlimum, Audesho M.D. 503, 544 Shmorgun, Julia, Od706 SHUARA, SAODA, MD812 Shuchleib, Ariel M.D376,
HEALTH-N FIRST ST53 SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-REEDLEY61 SANTE OMNI FAMILY HEALTH-SHIELDS53 Santivanez, Carlos M.D. 106, 474	474, 482 SCHMALL, DARIENNE, BCB733, 811 Schmidt, Clair D.O. 258, 266,	Shah, Vyoma, Od705 Shah, Zeal, Od706, 709 Shaheen, Osama M.D227, 280 Shaikh, Mohammad F. M.D. 160, 169 Shaker, Vikram M. M.D199, 207, 399, 444	Shum, Betty J. M.D. 520, 561 Shumway, Brandon M.D69 Shute, Thomas S. M.D195, 203, 387, 431, 622, 624 Shwe, Sein M.D181, 294 SHYAM BHASKAR, MD -

Sidhu, Asha Pritpal S. M.D. 425	Singh, Harwinder M.D391, 437	SMITH, ROCHELLE, MFT 733	Squiers, Monte V. M.D526, 567, 601
	Singh, Himanshu M.D510, 551		•
•	Singh, Jagdev M.D.243, 254,	* * *	
254, 391, 437	389, 433		Srivatsan, Jayaram M.D278
	Singh, Jasjit M.D229, 315,		St. Mary's Home Health
Sidhu, Manavjeet S. M.D.	331, 478, 615, 619		Services, Inc659
370, 411	Singh, Kalbir M.D181, 294		St. Mary's Hospice Services
•	Singh, Kanwal J. M.D584	•	651
	Singh, Karminder M.D181,		Stain, Janice M. M.D151
447, 476	294		Stanford, Steve R. M.D360
Sidhu, Sukhampal S. M.D.	Singh, Navjit M.D294		STANLEY, ALISON, BCB
308, 450	Singh, Nirmal M.D181, 294		Standbury James A. M.D.
563	Singh, Prabhneet M.D181, 294	Soewono, Katarina M.D77,	•
SIEMENS, MARY C, MFT	Singh, Prem D. M.D330		Stark, Craig F. M.D. 507, 548
812	Singh, Sudeep M.D304,		Starley, Denice D.O584,
	425, 476, 485	94, 95, 99, 311, 425	585
Sierra House655		Sohi, Jaideep S. M.D324	
Sierra View Homes641	=		816
Sierra Vista Healthcare640			Stecker, Mark M. M.D230,
SILIDES, CORINNE, BCB	Singleton, Chrystal J. M.D.		
812	137, 152		Steele, Finnian M. D.O79
Silva Colon, Milagros M.D.	•	Soni, Bikram J. M.D618,	
525, 566	706, 713	621, 623, 624	STEELE, RON C, LCS816
	Sipra, Sarwat FNP271		
490, 612	Siruguppa, Krishna S. M.D.	Sorsky, Marc, Od716	
Silver Kenneth LMD 181	•		Stern, Randall G. M.D236,
294	Sison, Desiree, Od706, 707	SOSA, CARMEN N, LCS814	402, 446, 622, 624 Stowart, James, Od. 707
	Sivasubramanian, Anita	·	
Simbre II, Valerianp C. M.D.	M.D311, 359		Stewart-Hayostek, Carol A.
260, 267, 514, 555	Sivasubramanian, Geetha		M.D81
Simmons, James M. D.O.		Soto, Susan M. M.D510,	
471	SLAGLE, LAURA A, MFT	551, 589, 598	816, 817
Simpson, Gregory L. M.D.	813	Souliman, Moutasim M.D.	Stoltz, Steven M.D425
225, 367, 408	Slater, David L. M.D162,	181, 295	Storkan, Michelle L. M.D.
Simunovic, Blasenko H. P.T.		Spalding, Joanne F. M.D67	370, 411
322, 337, 338, 490	SleepQuest, Inc Fresno 650		Stotts, Debra J. CRNA403
	Sliva, Carol Y. CRNA277		•
	Sluss II, James R. M.D324	•	
Singh, Bonnie M.D537	•		Stroh, Geoffrey R. M.D370,
SINGH, BRIANAH C, BCB 813	SMITH, JENNIFER, BCB813 SMITH, JULIAN S, MD733		411 STROUD DAVID MET 817
	Smith, Justin, Od694, 707,		STROUD, DAVID, MFT817 Strum, Donald H. M.D387,
569	713	815	431
			Strum, Donald, Md707
			. ,

Strunk Joshua D.O. 105	SZMACINISKI NIATALIA	Terrio Physical Thereny	Tko Medical Corporation 652
Strunk, Joshua D.O105		Terrio Physical Therapy	The Medical Corporation 652
Su, Daniel M.D491, 492		Terrio Physical Therapy	Tom, Crystal, Od717
Su, Sieve vv. IVI.D229, 315	Tabba, Laraib M.D594, 603	Fitness - N Willow Ave646	, ,
Su, Wendy T. M.D261, 268,		TESFAI, ADHANET Y, BCB	TORIBIO, JANET S, PSY
530, 571	260, 269, 390, 435, 528,	818, 839	820
Subramaniam, Rajarathinam			TORIGIAN, STACEY R, LCS
M.D182, 295	Tadi, Ravikanth R. M.D182,	264, 350 The inverse Orleans Conf.	820
Sue, Lawrence P. M.D227,			Torres, Alejandro I. M.D. 464
400	Taggard, Derek A. M.D161,	Thai, Pearl T. O.D243, 253	
Sueldo, Carlos E. M.D130,		Thampy, Anila C. M.D264,	
132	Tagore, Tarlochan S. M.D.	350	Torres, Dolores M.D298
Suhrbier, David D.O541,			TORRES, TRINA, BCB821
581	Taheri, Daniel P. M.D367,		TOUSI, SARA, LCS839
Sukumaran, Sukesh M.D.	408, 449, 476, 482, 484	Therapeutic Home	Tower, Sean W. M.D257,
529, 570	Takeda, Nicole K. M.D228,	Healthcare659	
Sultan, Nazeem M.D298		Thiagarajan, Karthy M.D83,	
Suman, Jagpal S. M.D182,		115	TRAGLIO, APRIL D, BCB
295	Talk, Douglas W. M.D151,		
Suman, Nisha M.D94, 98,	152	144, 149	Tran, Bruce M. M.D.503, 544
361	Talya, Edward D. M.D185	Thinda, Sumeer M.D231,	
Summit Surgery Center657	Tamesis, Richard, Md696	243, 253, 348, 356, 458	460
Sundrani, Rohit M.D187,	Tamondong, Ronald E. M.D.		Tran, Phu C. M.D460
306, 365, 406	92	707, 714	Tran, Theresa, Od707, 709
Sung, Deborah M.D.515, 556	Tamura, Douglas Y. M.D.	THOMAS, ANN G, ARN818	
Sunnyside Convalescent	257, 265, 504, 545	THOMAS, MARSHELL, BCB	
Hospital640	Tan, Belinda H. M.D327	819	Trannguyen, Minh T. D.O.
Suri, Anuradha M.D315,	Tan, Raymond C. M.D352,	Thomas, Michelle A. M.D.82,	295
478, 615, 619	357	87	Treister, Joseph E. M.D. 515,
SUTERA, JENNIFER J, BCB	Tang, Cindy S. M.D119	THOMAS, NIKKI C, MFT 819	544
817	Tang, Minh T. M.D107	THOMAS, RESHALE, PSY	TREJO, KIM, LCS845, 846,
Sutherland, Tara M. M.D.	Tang, Nikki D. M.D225, 472	819	848
538, 578	Tappin, Keenia M. M.D79,	THOMAS, SHEILA L, PSY	Trevino, Melinda D. M.D. 102
Sutton, Mark S. M.D225,	167, 264, 269	733, 819	Tringali, Steven D.O425
472	TARANTINO, DAVID J, BCB	THOMPSON, AMANDA,	Truong, Chi H. M.D. 538, 579
Svoboda, James A. M.D.	818	BCB819	,
310, 358, 376, 418, 419	TAYLOR, EMMA, MFT818	Thomson, Chris P. M.D193,	Tsao, Derek M.D182, 295
Swaby, Dave W. M.D538,	Tcheng, Wendy Y. M.D523,	201, 367, 408	Tucker, Ryan C. D.O538,
579	564	TICZON, THERESE, BCB	579
Swanson, John A. M.D129	Teasley, Laura A. M.D195,	819	Tuli, Jagdeep S. M.D465
Swartz, Daniel E. M.D227,	203, 243, 253, 347, 356,	TIHIN, MELISSA L, MFT.820	Turakhia, Ruchi R. M.D538,
240, 248, 376, 419	387, 431, 432, 458, 622, 624	Ting, Jarriet A. M.D. 182, 295	579
SWEENEY, KOURTNEY,	Tekeste, Dejen S. CRNA 278	Tinio, James R. M.D69	TURNER, CASSIE M, BCB
BCB817	Telles, John G. M.D187,	Titapiwatanakun, Ruetima	821
SWIECH, IZABELA A, BCB	238, 246, 306	M.D523, 564	TURNER, LAUREN, BCB
817	TEPPERMAN, MARGOT E,	Tiu, Lalaine L. M.D85, 95	
Swift House655	LCS818	Tiwary, Kaushik M.D182,	TURNMIRE, DONALD A,
		295	MFT821

TYREE, NATHAN, BCB821	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VALENZUELA, BARBARA,	Valley Medical Supplies INC.
Tzeng, Julia W. M.D524,	CENTERS - ORANGE	BCB823	653
565	COVE59	Valero Fonseca, Javier M.D.	Valley Regional Home
U	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	525, 566	Health659
Ugwu-Oju, Charles E. M.D.	CENTERS - PARLIER	VALLEJOS, JOSEPH J,	VAN ANTWERP, VINCENT,
153	MANNING60		
Ung, Feei Feei W. M.D151	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Valles, Alfred G. M.D187,	Van Baren, Danielle, Od 708,
Universal Health Network	CENTERS - PARLIER	307	709
Systems, Inc634	SCHOOL60	Valley Adult Day Health Care	Van Gundy, Karl P. M.D.235,
Universal Urgent Care And	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Center654	
Occupational Medicine Inc.	CENTERS - REEDLEY	Valley Children's Hospital	Vander Kooi, Douglas C.
633	MANNING61	629	M.D324
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Valley Diagnostics Inc648	Vander Werf, Brian D. M.D.
CENTERS - ARMONA	CENTERS - SANGER62	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM -	278
ROAD57	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	FIREBAUGH COMMUNITY	VANG, CINDY J, MFT823
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	CENTERS - SANGER 7TH	HEALTH CTR CalViva47	VANLANDINGHAM, HOLLY
CENTERS - ASHLAN53	62	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM -	C, BCB823, 824
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	GOLDEN PLAINS USD	VARGAS, SANDRA, BCB
CENTERS - BLACKSTONE	CENTERS - SELMA	COMMUNITY HEALTH CTR	824
53	HIGHLAND63	63	Varma, Anshu M.D452
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM	VASQUEZ-GUTIERREZ,
CENTERS - BULLARD54	CENTERS - SELMA ROSE	DINUBA COMMUNITY	ROBYN N, BCB824
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	63	CENTERS - LASALLE47	Vaughn, Erin M.D538, 579
CENTERS - CHURCH54	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VALLEY HEALTH TEAM-	VAWTER, MAGDALEN,
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	CENTERS - SHAW44	KINGSBURG- CalViva56	BCB824, 840
CENTERS - CORCORAN.46	UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VALLEY HEALTH	Ved, Neepa J. M.D102, 500
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	CENTERS - TUOLUMNE .54	TEAM-CENTRAL FRESNO	Veerappa, Nandeesh M.D.68
CENTERS - DINUBA46	URBIETA, MAURA, BCB821		Veesenmeyer, Angela F.
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Urology Associates of	CENTER-CalViva54	M.D538, 591, 600
CENTERS - FOWLER47	Central California, Inc657	VALLEY HEALTH	Veille, Jean-Claude L. M.D.
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	URRUTIA, JESSICA, BCB	TEAM-CLOVIS	539, 580
CENTERS - HANFORD55	822	COMMUNITY HEALTH	VELASQUEZ, STEFANIE,
UPN - UNITED HEALTH		CENTER-CalViva44	BCB824
CENTERS - HERNDON44	URZUA RIVAS, FABIOLA,	VALLEY HEALTH	VENEGAS, STEPHANIE,
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	BCB822	TEAM-DINUBA	BCB825
CENTERS - HURON 13TH	Uttam, Jai M.D278		VENTURA, JORGE, BCB
55		CENTERS-Calviva47	825
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Uyan, Senen T. M.D362,		Venturina, Arlin M. M.D118
CENTERS - KERMAN55	403	TEAM-KERMAN HEALTH	Verheul, Eric W. P.T488
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	Uyemura, Alan, Od708		Verheul, Margaret P. P.T.
CENTERS - KINGSBURG 56	V	VALLEY HEALTH	488
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VACA, GUADALUPE, MFT	TEAM-KERMAN USD	Verma, Preeti M.D120, 609,
CENTERS - MENDOTA59	822	COMMUNITY HEALTH	610, 611, 612
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	VACI, DANIEL R, MFT822		Verma, Rajeev M.D90
CENTERS - MILBURN54	VALDENEGRO, MARIA,	VALLEY HEALTH	Vermont, Beth M.D155
UPN - UNITED HEALTH	BCB822	TEAM-SAN JOAQUIN	Vesel, Travis M.D515, 556
CENTERS - MINNEWAWA	VALENCIA, NICOLE C, BCB	HEALTH CENTER-CalViva	VICKERS SANCHEZ,
54	823	62	AIMEE V, PSY825
		Valley Home Health659	

Vida Cara Hama Haalth 650	Walky Julia Ann C M D	Wahh Nicola E M.D. 520	WILCON MALIA M DCD020
Vida Care Home Health659	• .		WILSON, MALIA M, BCB829
VIDAL, COURTNEY L, BCB	196, 204	579	Win, Min S. M.D239, 247,
825	WALDRON, NATALIE, BCB	WEBB, YVONNE, BCB828	
VIEYRA, MIGUEL A, BCB	826		Win, Sandar M.D182, 296
825, 826		Weeks, David L. M.D278	
Vijayan Nair, Deepak M.D.	432	Weerasethsiri, Rungtiwa	846
608		M.D539, 579	
		Wei, Yinan M.D228, 280	
Villa, Filomena Hazel R.		Weiss, Stefan C. M.D327	
		Welden, Arnold O. M.D74	
Villalobos, Miguel A. M.D73		·	Winnie, Kirsten A. M.D118
Villalvazo, Humberto J. M.D.	Walker, Ramona M.D182,	West Side Drugs647	Winter, Susan C. M.D494,
105, 111	295	Western Drug Medical	522, 548
Vincent, Alix M.D399, 444		Supply653	WINTERS, ALEXIS, BCB
Vinocur, Daniel N. M.D540,	MFT734	WestPac Labs645	829
581, 595, 605	WALLACE, SUSAN L, MD	WESTSIDE MEDICAL	Wish Fresno Breast Center
Virk-Dulai, Amneet M.D. 400,	827	GROUP - FIREBAUGH47	656
444	Walls, Emerson B. D.O102,	White, Jeffrey, Od694	Witrado, Rolando P.T460
Vishwanath, Sahana M.D.	122, 123, 321	White, Paul A. M.D.137, 145,	Witt, Peter D. M.D505, 545
215, 218	Walsh, Maura E. M.D370,		WOLDE, TSION H, BCB.829
Vishwanath, Vasanth M.	412	Whitten, Richard, Md708	WOLFE, MEGAN E, BCB
M.D139, 140, 145, 149, 151	WALSH, STEPHANIE, BCB	WHYBREW, NICOLE M,	829
Vishwas, Mellekate S. M.D.	827	BCB828	WOLFF, ALEXANDRA, BCB
298	Walton, David L. M.D258,	Wiemann, John M. M.D195,	
Vision Care Surgery Center	266, 507, 548	203, 209, 232, 389, 433	WOLTER, DAVID J, MFT
657	· ·	Wiens, Aaron M. O.D458	
Vohra, Rais B. M.D. 370, 411	Wang, Chen M.D327	Wiens, Aaron, Od694, 708,	WOMACK, ALLISON, BCD
VOLKOFF, WILLIAM J, MFT			830
826	390, 434		Wong, David J. M.D327,
	Wang, Hongtao M.D182,	Wijegunawardena Ama S	367, 408
201, 367, 408	296		Wong, Elmer, Od708
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Wilkin Nathaniel K D O 211	Wong, Karen M.D270
826, 840		449, 466, 471, 486, 487, 624	
•	Wang, Yi F. M.D75, 104,		560
Voora, Sivasai B. M.D503,		828	Wong, Reynold C. M.D327
544	Ward, Devon B. M.D. 97, 351		Wong, Ronald N. M.D468
		MFT734, 828	•
269, 500, 538, 579	216, 220, 527, 568		Wong, Wendy H. D.O515,
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	WARHAFT, ZEV, BCB827		556
		WILLIAMS, LORI D, PSY828	
W	562	WILLIAMS, SHARON, MFT	Woodbury, Brandon B. M.D.
	14/4 0 14/4 700	·	345, 449
Wade, John S. M.D449	Watrous, Daniel A. M.D235,		Woodmansee, Susan M.D.
Wagner, Andrew T. CRNA			
278	330, 339, 352, 462	Center	
	WATSON, VERONICA M,	WILSON, DAEDALYS R,	Woods, Carrie FNP.270, 339
207, 399, 444		MFT734	•
Wagoner, Jacquelynn M.	WATTS, BRETT M, MFT	WILSON, KERSTYN, BCB	132, 130
D.O391	021, 040	828, 829	

Woods, Robert A. M.D110 WOODWARD, JONATHAN, MFT830 Woolwine, Spencer J. M.D. 209, 232 WORCESTER, CHERI L, BCB830 WRIGHT, CHEYENNE, BCB 830 Wu, Eijean M.D151, 248 Wu, Muzo M.D182, 296 Wu, Sandy S. M.D528, 568 X Xiao, Nianzhou M.D524, 565 XIONG, NONISH C, PSY831 XIONG, YEE LENG, ABA 831, 840 Y	Yoon, Ji Ae M.D183, 296 YOSHINO, DEREK J, BCB 832, 840 YOUNG, ANDREW W, MFT 734 Young, Chen-hua L. NP309 Young, Gloria, Od694, 708, 714 YOUNG, JENNIFER L, BCB 832 YOUNG, JUDITH L, MFT846 Young, Megann F. M.D371, 412 Young, Oscar N. D.O132, 133, 145, 150, 153 Young, Quinton T. D.O437 Younis, Usama M. M.D510, 549, 589, 598 Yousif, Deena M.D.220, 528,	Zhou, Helen, Od709, 714 Zidane, Ali M.D183, 296 Ziegler, Jordan I. M.D299 ZILFUGHARYAN, NARINE, LCS833 Zimmerman, Caryn, Od709, 715 ZIMMERMAN, MICHAEL D, PSY734 Zin, Myet M.D159, 168 Ziyar, Ahdad M.D304 Zoltani, Malalai M.D70 ZORCHENKO, VIKTORIYA, BCB833 Zulim, Lorraine, Od709 Zulim, Rebecca A. M.D377, 419
Yadok, Zenret G. CRNA279 YAMASHITA, SONDRA, BCB	569 Yu, Rhunjay J. M.D471, 491, 492 Yuen, Carlen A. M.D298 Yuvienco, Candice Marie R. M.D301 Z Zad Salamat, Alireza Z. D.O. 87, 377, 419 Zaidi, Ahmed B. DMD458 Zaidi, Syeda D.O183, 296 ZAKHARY, GEORGE M. M.D. 318, 337, 338, 348, 356, 388, 432 Zakharyan, Sergei V. M.D. 86, 95 Zamora II, Jose U. M.D310 ZARATE, BRENDA A, MFT 832 Zaw, Myint M.D	

Volume 4, 2024

For more information please contact

CalViva Health 7625 N. Palm Avenue, Ste. 109 Fresno, CA 93711

ENROLLMENT SERVICES

1-877-618-0903

MEMBER SERVICES

1-888-893-1569

Assistance for the hearing and speech impaired TTY users call **711**.

www.calvivahealth.org



